No. 62

CALIFORNIA LEGISLATURE

AT SACRAMENTO

2013-14 REGULAR SESSION

SENATE WEEKLY HISTORY

COMMENCING WITH SB 1 AND ENDING WITH SB 1467

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2014



SENATOR KEVIN DE LEÓN President pro Tempore

SENATOR ELLEN CORBETT
Majority Floor Leader

SENATOR BOB HUFF Minority Floor Leader

Senate Convened December 3, 2012

Compiled Under the Direction of DANIEL ALVAREZ Secretary of the Senate

> By NEVA MARIE PARKER History Clerk

DISPOSITION OF SENATE MEASURES 1ST YEAR

2013-14 Regular Session

Total Senate Measures										
	S.B.	S.C.A.	S.C.R.	S.J.R.	S.R.	Total				
Introduced	826	15	72	17	20	950				
Passed by Senate	499			16	19	599				
Refused Passage	9	0	1	0	0	10				
Enrolled	354	1	52	14	_	421				
Chaptered	315	1	52	14	_	382				
Vetoed by Governor	39	_	_	-	_	39				

DISPOSITION OF SENATE MEASURES 2ND YEAR

2013-14 Regular Session

Total Senate Measures										
	S.B.	S.C.A.	S.C.R.	S.J.R.	S.R.	Total				
Introduced	641	2	69	17	43	772				
Passed by Senate	463	2	72	14	33	584				
Refused Passage	11	0	0	0	0	11				
Enrolled	372	1	63	10	_	446				
Chaptered	326	1	63	10	_	400				
Became Law without Signature	1	_	_	_	_	1				
Vetoed by Governor	45	_	_	_	_	45				
Item Vetoed		_	_	_	_	1				

OFFICERS OF THE SENATE

SENATOR KEVIN DE LEÓN

President pro Tempore

DANIEL ALVAREZ
Secretary of the Senate

DEBBIE Y. MANNING

Acting Chief Sergeant at Arms

TABLE OF CONTENTS

ACTIONS TAKEN	Page
Disposition of Senate Measures	2
Table of Daily Introductions	4
Senate Bills	9
Senate Constitutional Amendments	621
Senate Concurrent Resolutions	628
Senate Joint Resolutions	666
Senate Resolutions	674
Preprint Senate Bills	682
Preprint Senate Constitutional Amendments	683
Governor's Appointments	684
Senate Measures Listed by Author	768
Senate Measures Listed by Committees	787
Tribal State Gaming Compacts	796
RECAPITULATION	
Senate Bills Enrolled and to the Governor	797
Senate Bills Chaptered and Filed	799
Chaptered Numbers of Senate and Assembly Bills	815
Senate Constitutional Amendments Chaptered and Filed	826
Senate Concurrent Resolutions Chaptered and Filed	827
Senate Joint Resolutions Chaptered and Filed	830
Chaptered Numbers of Senate and Assembly Resolutions	831
Vetoed Measures	835
SENATE MEMBERSHIP AND ORGANIZATION	
Standing Committees of the Senate	837
Committees on Legislative Ethics	838
Senators' Standing Committee Membership	839
Select Committees of the Senate	841
Senate Select Committee Memberships	842
Subcommittees of Senate Standing Committees	844
Joint Committees	845
Boards, Commissions, and Councils	846

TABLE OF DAILY INTRODUCTIONS

Date		Legis- lative Day	Senate Bills	Consti- tutional Amend- ments	Concur- rent Resolu- tions	Joint Resolu- tions	Senate Resolu- tions	Daily Total	Total Senate Bills to Date	Total All Senate Measures
2012										
Dec.	3	1	34	7	2	0	6	49	34	49
Dec.	4	*	2	ó	0	ő	ő	2	36	51
Dec.		*	3	0	1	0	0	4	39	55
	5	*	0	0	1	0	0	1	39	56
Dec.	6	*								
Dec.	10	*	1	0	0	0	0	1	40	57
Dec.	11		3	0	0	0	0	3	43	60
Dec.	12	*	1	0	0	0	0	1	44	61
Dec.	13		1	0	0	0	0	1	45	62
Dec.	14	*	1	1	0	0	0	2	46	64
Dec.	18	*	1	1	0	0	0	2	47	66
Dec.	19	*	4	0	0	0	0	4	51	70
Dec.	20	*	2	0	0	0	0	2	53	72
Dec.	21	*	1	0	0	0	0	1	54	73
Dec.	28	*	1	0	0	0	0	1	55	74
2013										
Jan.	3	*	0	0	1	0	1	2	55	76
Jan.	7	2	5	0	0	0	0	5	60	81
Jan.	8	3	2	0	1	0	0	3	62	84
Jan.	9	4	1	0	1	0	1	3	63	87
Jan.	10	5	44	0	0	0	0	44	107	131
Jan.	11	#	0	0	0	0	1	1	107	132
Jan.	14	6	3	0	1	0	1	5	110	137
Jan.	15	7	4	0	0	0	0	4	114	141
Jan.	16	8	2	0	0	0	0	2	116	143
Jan.	17	9	4	0	0	0	0	4	120	147
Jan.	18	10	4	0	0	1	0	5	124	152
Jan.	22	11	4	1	0	0	0	5	128	157
Jan.	23	12	2	0	0	0	0	2	130	159
Jan.	24	13	1	0	0	0	0	1	131	160
Jan.	25	#	1	1	0	0	0	2	132	162
Jan.	28	14	6	0	1	0	0	7	138	169
Jan.	29	15	3	0	0	0	0	3	141	172
Jan.	30	16	3	0	0	0	0	3	144	175
Jan.	31	17	13	0	0	1	0	14	157	189
Feb.	1	#	9	0	0	0	0	9	166	198
Feb.	4	18	4	0	0	0	0	4	170	202
Feb.	5	19	4	0	1	0	0	5	174	207
Feb.	6	20	14	0	0	0	1	15	188	222
Feb.	7	21	15	0	0	0	0	15	203	237
Feb.	8	#	5	0	0	0	0	5	208	242
Feb.	11	22	25	0	0	0	0	25	233	267
Feb.	12	23	19	0	0	0	0	19	252	286
Feb.	13	24	16	0	0	0	0	16	268	302
Feb.	14	25	25	0	1	0	0	26	293	328
Feb.	15	26	22	0	0	0	0	22	315	350
Feb.	19	27	21	0	0	0	0	21	336	371
Feb.	20	28	82	0	1	0	0	83	418	454
Feb.	21	29	117	0	1	3	0	121	535	575
Feb.	22	**	278	2	1	0	0	281	813	856
Feb.	25	30	0	0	1	1	0	2	813	858
Feb.	26	31	1	0	0	0	0	1	814	859
Feb.	27	32	0	0	1	0	0	1	814	860
Feb.	28	33	0	0	2	0	0	2	814	862
Mar.	4	34	1	0	3	0	1	5	815	867
Mar.	6	35	0	0	0	0	0	0	815	867
Mar.	7	36	0	0	0	0	0	0	815	867
Mar.	11	37	1	0	0	0	0	1	816	868
Mar.	12	38	0	0	1	0	0	1	816	869
Mar.	13	39	0	0	2	1	0	3	816	872
Mar.	14	40	4	0	2	0	0	6	820	878

Date		Legis- lative Day	Senate Bills	Consti- tutional Amend- ments	Concur- rent Resolu- tions	Joint Resolu- tions	Senate Resolu- tions	Daily Total	Total Senate Bills to Date	Total All Senate Measures
Mar.	18	41	0	0	0	1	0	1	820	879
Mar.	19	42	0	1	0	0	0	1	820	880
Mar. Mar.	20	43 44	5 1	0	$0 \\ 0$	0 1	$0 \\ 0$	5 2	825 826	885 887
Apr.	21	44	0	0	4	0	0	4	826 826	891
Apr.	2	46	0	Ö	3	0	0	3	826	894
Apr.	3	47	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	894
Apr.	4	48	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	895
Apr.	8	49	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	895
Apr. Apr.	9 10	50 51	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	0	$0 \\ 0$	826 826	895 895
Apr.	11	52	0	ő	ő	0	0	0	826	895
Apr.	15	53	ŏ	Ö	1	ŏ	ĭ	2	826	897
Apr.	16	54	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	898
Apr.	17	55	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	899
Apr.	18	56 57	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	1	0 1	$0 \\ 0$	1 1	826 826	900 901
Apr. Apr.	22 23	58	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	901
Apr.	24	59	ő	ő	0	ő	ő	0	826	902
Apr.	25	60	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	902
Apr.	29	61	0	0	0	1	0	1	826	903
Apr.	30	62	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	903
May May	1 2	63 64	$0 \\ 0$	0	0	0	$0 \\ 0$	0	826 826	903 903
May	6	65	0	Ö	2	0	0	2	826	905
May	7	66	Õ	Ō	0	Ö	Õ	0	826	905
May	8	67	0	0	0	1	0	1	826	906
May	9	68	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	906
May	13	69 70	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	907
May May	14	70 71	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	0	$0 \\ 0$	0	0	826 826	907 907
May	16	72	0	Ö	ő	0	0	0	826	907
May	20	73	0	0	3	0	0	3	826	910
May	21	74	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	910
May	22	75 76	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	911
May May	23	76 77	$0 \\ 0$	0	1	0 1	$0 \\ 0$	1 1	826 826	912 913
May	28	78	0	Ö	ő	0	0	0	826	913
May	29	79	Õ	Ö	Ö	Ö	Õ	Õ	826	913
May	30	80	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	914
Jun.	3	81	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	915
Jun. Jun.	4 5	82 83	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	1	$0 \\ 0$	0	1	826 826	916 916
Jun.	6	84	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	916
Jun.	10	85	ŏ	ŏ	ő	ő	ŏ	ŏ	826	916
Jun.	11	86	0	0	0	0	1	1	826	917
Jun.	12	87	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	917
Jun.	13	88	0	0	0	0	1	1	826	918
Jun. Jun.	14	89 90	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	0	826 826	918 918
Jun.	17	91	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	919
Jun.	18	92	ŏ	ŏ	0	ŏ	ŏ	Ô	826	919
Jun.	19	93	0	0	2	0	0	2	826	921
Jun.	20	94	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	921
Jun.	24	95 06	0	0	1	0	0	1	826 826	922
Jun. Jun.	25	96 97	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$\frac{2}{0}$	$0 \\ 0$	0	2	826 826	924 924
Jun.	27	98	0	ő	Ö	0	0	0	826	924
Jul.	1	99	ŏ	Ö	3	Ö	ŏ	3	826	927
Jul.	2	100	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	927
Jul.	3	101	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	927
Jul.	8	102	0	0	2	0	0	2	826	929

Date		Legis- lative Day	Senate Bills	Consti- tutional Amend- ments	Concur- rent Resolu- tions	Joint Resolu- tions	Senate Resolu- tions	Daily Total	Total Senate Bills to Date	Total All Senate Measures
Jul.	9	103	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	929
Jul.	10	104	0	1	0	1	0	2	826	931
Jul. Aug.	11 12	105 106	0	0	2 2	0 1	0 3	2 6	826 826	933 939
Aug.	13	107	ő	ŏ	$\frac{2}{2}$	0	ő	2	826	941
Aug.	14	108	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	942
Aug.	15	109	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	942
Aug. Aug.	19 20	110 111	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$\frac{0}{2}$	1	0	1 2	826 826	943 945
Aug.	21	112	ŏ	ŏ	$\bar{0}$	ŏ	ŏ	$\tilde{0}$	826	945
Aug.	22	113	0	0	1	0	0	1	826	946
Aug.	26	114 115	0	0	0	0	0	$0 \\ 0$	826 826	946 946
Aug. Aug.	27	116	0	0	0	0	1	1	826	947
Aug.	29	117	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	947
Aug.	30	118	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	947
Sep. Sep.	3 4	119 120	$0 \\ 0$	0	0	0	0	0	826 826	947 947
Sep.	5	121	ő	ő	ő	1	ő	1	826	948
Sep.	6	122	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	948
Sep.	9	123	0	0	0	0	0	0	826	948
Sep. Sep.	10 11	124 125	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	0	0 1	0 1	826 826	948 949
Sep.	12	126	ŏ	ŏ	1	ŏ	Ô	1	826	950
2014										
Jan.	6	127	13	0	3	0	2	18	839	968
Jan. Jan.	7	128 129	4 2	$0 \\ 0$	0	0	0 1	4 3	843 845	972 975
Jan. Jan.	8 9	130	46	0	0	0	0	46	891	1,021
Jan.	13	131	7	Ö	Ö	Ö	Õ	7	898	1,028
Jan.	14	132	1	0	0	0	0	1	899	1,029
Jan. Jan.	15 16	133 134	1 4	0	1	0 1	0	2 5	900 904	1,031 1,036
Jan.	17	135	1	0	0	0	0	1	905	1,030
Jan.	21	136	1	0	0	0	0	1	906	1,038
Jan.	22	137	1	0	0	0	1	2	907	1,040
Jan. Jan.	23	138 139	7 5	0	0	0	1	8 5	914 919	1,048 1,053
Jan.	28	140	2	ő	1	ő	ő	3	921	1,056
Jan.	29	141	7	0	0	0	1	8	928	1,064
Jan. Feb.	30	142 143	1 10	0	$\frac{0}{2}$	0	0	1 12	929 939	1,065 1,077
Feb.	3 4	143	4	0	1	0	0	5	939	1,077
Feb.	5	145	3	0	0	0	0	3	946	1,085
Feb.	6	146	17	0	0	0	0	17	963	1,102
Feb. Feb.	10 11	147 148	10 13	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	0	1	11 13	973 986	1,113 1,126
Feb.	12	149	10	ŏ	ŏ	ŏ	ŏ	10	996	1,136
Feb.	13	150	19	0	0	0	0	19	1,015	1,155
Feb. Feb.	14	151 152	19 36	$0 \\ 0$	1	0	0	20 36	1,034 1,070	1,175 1,211
Feb.	18 19	153	59	0	1	0	1	61	1,129	1,272
Feb.	20	154	126	1	3	0	0	130	1,255	1,402
Feb.	21	**	202	0	5	0	0	207	1,457	1,609
Feb. Feb.	24	155 156	1 2	0	0	0	0	$\frac{1}{2}$	1,458 1,460	1,610 1,612
Feb.	26	157	0	0	2	ő	3	5	1,460	1,617
Feb.	27	158	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,460	1,617
Mar. Mar.	3 4	159 160	$\frac{1}{0}$	$0 \\ 0$	1	0	0 1	2 1	1,461 1,461	1,619 1,620
Mar.	5	161	0	0	0	0	1	1	1,461	1,620
Mar.	6	162	0	0	2	0	0	2	1,461	1,623

Date		Legis- lative Day	Senate Bills	Consti- tutional Amend- ments	Concur- rent Resolu- tions	Joint Resolu- tions	Senate Resolu- tions	Daily Total	Total Senate Bills to Date	Total All Senate Measures
Mar.	10	163	1	0	4	1	2	8	1,462	1,631
Mar.	10 11	163	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,462	1,631
Mar.	12	165	ő	ŏ	ő	ŏ	ő	ŏ	1,462	1,631
Mar.	13	166	2	0	0	0	0	2	1,464	1,633
Mar.	17	167	0	0	1	0	1	2	1,464	1,635
Mar.	18	168	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,464	1,635
Mar. Mar.	19	169 170	0 1	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	1	$0 \\ 0$	1 1	1,464 1,465	1,636 1,637
Mar.	24	170	0	0	1	2	0	3	1,465	1,640
Mar.	25	172	2	ŏ	i	ō	ŏ	3	1,467	1,643
Mar.	26	173	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,643
Mar.	27	174	0	0	1	0	1	2	1,467	1,645
Mar.	28	175	0	1 0	0	0	1	2	1,467	1,647
Apr. Apr.	1 2	176 177	$0 \\ 0$	0	3 1	0	$0 \\ 0$	3 1	1,467 1,467	1,650 1,651
Apr.	3	178	0	ő	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,651
Apr.	7	179	Ö	Õ	Ö	Ö	Õ	Õ	1,467	1,651
Apr.	8	180	0	0	1	0	0	1	1,467	1,652
Apr.	9	181	0	0	1	0	1	2	1,467	1,654
Apr.	10	182	0	0	2 4	1	1	4	1,467	1,658
Apr. Apr.	21 22	183 184	$0 \\ 0$	0	0	1	0	5 0	1,467 1,467	1,663 1,663
Apr.	23	185	0	ő	ő	0	0	ő	1,467	1,663
Apr.	24	186	Ö	Õ	Ö	Ö	Ö	Õ	1,467	1,663
Apr.	28	187	0	0	2	0	0	2	1,467	1,665
Apr.	29	188	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,665
Apr.	30	189	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,665
May May	1 5	190 191	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 1$	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	0 1	1,467 1,467	1,665 1,666
May	6	192	ő	0	0	1	0	1	1,467	1,667
May	7	193	ŏ	ŏ	Ö	i	ĭ	2	1,467	1,669
May	8	194	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,669
May	12	195	0	0	1	0	0	1	1,467	1,670
May May	13	196 197	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	0 1	$0 \\ 0$	1 3	1 4	1,467 1,467	1,671 1,675
May	14 15	198	0	0	0	0	1	1	1,467	1,676
May	19	199	Ö	ő	1	Ö	1	2	1,467	1,678
May	20	200	0	0	1	0	0	1	1,467	1,679
May	21	201	0	0	1	0	1	2	1,467	1,681
May	22	202	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,681
May May	23	203 204	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	1	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	1	1,467 1,467	1,682 1,682
May	28	205	0	ő	ő	2	0	2	1,467	1,684
May	29	206	Ō	Õ	1	0	Õ	1	1,467	1,685
Jun.	2	207	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,685
Jun.	3	208	0	0	1	0	1	2	1,467	1,687
Jun.	4	209	0	0	1	0	0	1	1,467	1,688
Jun. Jun.	5 9	210 211	$0 \\ 0$	0	0 1	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	0 1	1,467 1,467	1,688 1,689
Jun.	10	212	0	ő	0	1	0	1	1,467	1,690
Jun.	11	213	Ō	Õ	1	0	Õ	1	1,467	1,691
Jun.	12	214	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,691
Jun.	15	215	0	0	0	0	1	1	1,467	1,692
Jun.	16	216	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,692
Jun. Jun.	17	217 218	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	$0 \\ 0$	1 0	1	1,467 1,467	1,693 1,693
Jun.	19	219	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,693
Jun.	23	220	Ö	ŏ	1	Ö	Ŏ	ĭ	1,467	1,694
Jun.	24	221	0	0	1	0	0	1	1,467	1,695
Jun.	25	222	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,695
Jun.	26	223	0	0	1 1	0	2	3 2	1,467	1,698
Jun.	30	224	0	0	1	U	1	2	1,467	1,700

Date		Legis- lative Day	Senate Bills	Consti- tutional Amend- ments	Concur- rent Resolu- tions	Joint Resolu- tions	Senate Resolu- tions	Daily Total	Total Senate Bills to Date	Total All Senate Measures
Jul.	1	225	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,700
Jul.	2	226	0	0	1	0	0	1	1,467	1,700
Jul.	3	227	0	0	1	1	1	3	1,467	1,704
Aug.	4	228	0	0	4	0	0	4	1,467	1,704
	5	229	0	0	1	0	0	1	1,467	1,709
Aug. Aug.	6	230	0	0	0	1	0	1	1,467	1,710
	7	231	0	0	0	1	0	1	1,467	1,710
Aug.	11	232	0	0	0	0	2	2	1,467	1,711
Aug.	12	232	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,713
Aug.	13	234	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,713
Aug.			0		0		1	1		
Aug.	14	235		0	ž.	0	1	1	1,467	1,714
Aug.	18	236	0	0	1	0	1	2	1,467	1,716
Aug.	19	237	0	0	0	0	1	1	1,467	1,717
Aug.	20	238	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,717
Aug.	21	239	0	0	0	1	1	2	1,467	1,719
Aug.	22	240	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,719
Aug.	25	241	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,719
Aug.	26	242	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,719
Aug.	27	243	0	0	0	1	0	1	1,467	1,720
Aug.	28	244	0	0	0	0	1	1	1,467	1,721
Aug.	29	245	0	0	0	0	1	1	1,467	1,722
Aug.	30	246	0	0	0	0	0	0	1,467	1,722
Tota	als		1,467	17	141	34	63			

Measures introduced during the organizational recess.
 Measures introduced this day pursuant to Joint Rule 54.
 Measures introduced this day pursuant to Senate Rule 23.5.

PART 1 of 3

SENATE WEEKLY HISTORY

SENATE BILLS

(Page numbers refer to Senate and Assembly Journals for the 2013-14 Regular Session)

S.B. No. 1—Steinberg (Coauthor: Senator DeSaulnier).

An act to add Part 1.86 (commencing with Section 34191.10) to Division 24 of the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Section 21094.5 of the Public Resources Code, relating to economic development, and making an appropriation therefor.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10-Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and T. & H.

Feb. 28—Set for hearing March 13.

Mar. From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on T. & H. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 290.) (March 13). Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

2—Set for hearing April 23. Apr.

15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 3. Page 667.) (April 23).

2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Mav

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1004.) (May 23). May

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 11. Page 1093.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May

29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.14—Referred to Coms. on H. & C.D. and L. GOV. Jun.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 5. Noes (July 3). Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.

5-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Aug. amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.

15—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes Aug. 3.) (August 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 30).

3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Sep.

Sep. 4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

9-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 48. Noes 28. Page 3009.) Ordered to the Sep.

9—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Sep.

Sep. 12—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Steinberg.

S.B. No. 2—Lieu and Yee.

An act to amend Sections 84107, 84305.5, 84510, 85704, 91000, 91005, and 91005.5 of, and to add Section 84503.5 to, the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 11—Re-referred to Coms. on E. & C.A. and E., U., & C.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 748.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 13—Placed on APPR, suspense file.

May 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1004.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 11. Page 1154.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (August 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 21).

Aug. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 11—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

2014

Feb. 14—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member Atkins.

Feb. 18—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 3—Yee—Political Reform Act of 1974. (Vetoed.)

S.B. No. 4—Pavley—Oil and gas: well stimulation. (Chapter – 313.)

S.B. No. 5—Padilla—Teacher credentialing. (Chapter – 171.)

S.B. No. 6—Lieu—Business. (Chapter – 54.)

- S.B. No. 7—Steinberg—Public works: charter cities. (Chapter 794.)
- S.B. No. 8—Yee—Public postsecondary education: executive officer compensation. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 9—Price—State government: social innovation and entrepreneurship. (Died in Committee on Governance and Finance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 10—Padilla—School employees: dismissal, suspension, and leave of absence procedures. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 11—Pavley and Cannella (Principal coauthor: Senator Hill) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Perea) (Coauthor: Senator Jackson).

An act to amend Sections 44060.5, 44125, 44271, 44275, 44280, 44281, 44282, 44283, 44287, 44299.1, and 44299.2 of, and to repeal Section 44299 of, the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 9250.1, 9261.1, and 9853.6 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicular air pollution, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected December 4.)

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and E.Q.

Feb. 21—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 11—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 14—Re-referred to Coms. on E.Q. and T. & H.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 3.

Apr. 3—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on T. & H. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 405.) (April 3). Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 2. Page 487.) (April 9).

Apr. 18—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR. Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 28—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 1005.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 5. Page 1184.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Coms. on TRANS. and NAT. RES.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on NAT. RES. (Ayes 10. Noes 3.) (July 1). Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 2.) (August 12). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 4.) (August 30).

Sep. 3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Sep. 4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 6—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 53. Noes 24. Page 2950.) Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 9—Re-referred to Com. on TRANS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.

Sep. 10—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 3147.)

Sep. 11—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 12—Corbett—Consumer affairs. (Chapter – 541.)

S.B. No. 13—Beall—Public employees' retirement benefits. (Chapter – 528.)

- S.B. No. 14—Gaines—Bear Lake Reservoir: recreational use. (Chapter 172.)
- S.B. No. 15—Padilla (Coauthor: Senator Jackson).

An act to amend Section 1708.8 of the Civil Code, and to amend Sections 632 and 647 of, and to add Title 14 (commencing with Section 14350) to Part 4 of, the Penal Code, relating to aviation.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re–referred to Coms. on JUD. and PUB. S.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 16.

Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 566.) (April 16). Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 18—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 755.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13. May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1005.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 1. Page 1109.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 10—Referred to Coms. on JUD. and PUB. S.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Aug. 13—Set, second hearing. Failed passage in committee.

Aug. 27—Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 16—Gaines.

An act to add Chapter 3.5 (commencing with Section 15205) to Part 6 of Division 3 of Title 2 of the Government Code, relating to counties, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 30—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 2—Re-referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and PUB. S.

May 3—Set for hearing May 15.

May 20—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 937.) (May 15).

May 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

May 22—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 29—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

2014

Jan. 14—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.

Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2644.) (January 23).

Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 30—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2686.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 10—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 17—Gaines—State responsibility areas: fire prevention fees. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 18—Leno and Hernandez.

An act relating to Medi-Cal, and making an appropriation therefor.

2012

Dec 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

10-Referred to Com. on RLS. Jan.

17-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

25-Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. Apr.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 1.

From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. May Page 790.) (May 1).

May 6—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 9-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 867.) Ordered to the Assembly.

9—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May

May 20—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Aves 13. Noes Jun. 5.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 30-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Jul.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).

18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Aug.

19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

20-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 21. Page 6232.) Ordered to the Aug.

Aug. 22—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

26-Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From Aug. committee: Be re-referred to Com. on HEALTH pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4868.) Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. 27—Set for hearing August 27. From committee: That the Assembly

Aug. amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 6. Noes 2. Page 4924.)

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 10. Page 4948.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 551, Statutes of 2014. Sep.

S.B. No. 19—Knight—Sales and use taxes: exemptions: property for use in space flight. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 20—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 1399.849 of the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Section 10965.3 of the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10-Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 28—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 3.

Apr. 4—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 421.) (April 3). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 15.

Apr. 15—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1005.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1094.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 10—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 19. Noes 0.) (July 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

2014

Apr. 7—Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).

Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 24—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (April 24). Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

May 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 4.) (May 6).

May 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (May 14).

May 15—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 56. Noes 20. Page 5282.) Ordered to the Senate.

May 28—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

May 29—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on HEALTH pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3685.) Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 2—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3729.)

Jun. 5—Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3756.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 10—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Jun. 16—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 24, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 21—Roth—University of California: UC Riverside Medical School. (Chapter – 203.)

S.B. No. 22—Beall (Coauthors: Senators Correa, De León, DeSaulnier, and Yee) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano and Chesbro).

An act to add Section 1374.18 to the Health and Safety Code, and to add Section 10144.53 to the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 11—Re-referred to Coms. on HEALTH and JUD.

Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 3.

Mar. 27—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 11—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 506.) (April 10). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 15—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 18—Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 1005.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1170.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred toCom. on HEALTH. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 17. Noes 2.) (June 25).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 23—Lara.

An act to add and repeal Article 8.5 (commencing with Section 12092) of Chapter 1 of Part 2 of Division 3 of Title 2 of the Government Code, relating to state government.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10-Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 661.) (April 23).

Apr. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 30—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1005.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 10. Page 1110.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 3—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 24—Walters—Public employees' retirement: benefit plans. (Died in Committee on Public Employment and Retirement pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 25—Steinberg.

An act to amend Section 1164.3 of the Labor Code, relating to employment.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10-Referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Feb. 27—Set for hearing March 13.

Mar. 13—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 291.) (March 13).

Mar. 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 25—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 6—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 10. Page 805.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 6—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Coms. on L. & E. and JUD.

Jun. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. & E.

Jun. 13—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. & E.

Jun. 27—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 4. Noes 2.) (June 26). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 43. Noes 25. Page 2595.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Sep. 12—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Steinberg.

2014

Aug. 18—From inactive file. Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 18—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Aug. 20—Action rescinded whereby the bill was read third time, passed, and ordered to the Senate. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6284.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 42. Noes 25. Page 6756.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 30—In Senate. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 5009.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 28—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 28—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 26—Correa.

An act to amend Section 7 of the Orange County Water District Act (Chapter 924 of the Statutes of 1933), relating to water.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Feb. 28—Set for hearing March 19.

Mar. 20—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 325.) (March 19). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Apr. 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 22—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 8. Page 605.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 22—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 9—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 12—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

2014

Jun.

May 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & R.

May 23—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96.

9—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6046.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 18—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4543.) Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Aug. 19—Set for hearing August 20.

Aug. 20—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4670.)

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4683.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 829, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 27—Correa (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Gordon) (Coauthor: Senator Pavley).

An act to amend Section 9084 of the Elections Code, and to amend Sections 82015, 82048.7, 84105, and 88001 of, and to add Sections 84222 and 84223 to, the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

- Jan. 10-Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A. Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 749.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 3—Set for hearing May 13.
- May 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1005.) (May 23).
- May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 8. Page 1114.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jul. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (August 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 30).
- Sep. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Sep. 12—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

2014

- Jan. 13—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member Atkins.
- Jan. 14—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 17—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 50. Noes 23. Page 3622.) Ordered to third reading.
- Feb. 20—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 58. Noes 18. Page 3871.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Feb. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Mar. 17—Urgency clause refused adoption. Senate refused to concur in Assembly amendments. (Ayes 26. Noes 4. Page 2915.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator Correa. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2915.)
- Apr. 3—Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 3—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 7—Action rescinded whereby the bill was read third time, urgency clause adopted, passed, and ordered to the Senate. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time and amended. (Page 4428.) Ordered to third reading.
- May 5—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 58. Noes 12. Page 4764.) Ordered to the Senate.
- May 5—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- May 8—Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 28. Noes 7. Page 3414.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- May 12—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 12:45 p.m.
- May 14—Approved by the Governor.
- May 14—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 16, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 28—Hernandez—California Health Benefit Exchange. (Chapter – 442.)

S.B. No. 29—Correa (Coauthor: Senator Steinberg) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Fong, Lowenthal, and Mullin).

An act to amend Sections 3020, 3117, 4103, 15101, and 15372 of the Elections Code, relating to elections.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Feb. 28-Set for hearing March 19.

Mar. 6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Mar. 20—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 325.) (March 19). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 8.

8—Placed on APPR. suspense file. Apr.

17—Set for hearing May 23. Mav

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1005.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 10. Page 1095.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May

29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. 10—Referred to Com. on E. & R. From committee with author's amendments. Jun. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 25).

Jun. 27—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 3—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 14—Hearing postponed by committee.

30—Hearing postponed by committee. Aug.

2014

11-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Aug. amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

-From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 13). Aug.

14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

Aug.

20—Read third time and amended. (Page 6222.) Ordered to third reading. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 25. Page 6406.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly Aug. amendments concurred in. (Ayes 21. Noes 11. Page 4869.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m. Sep.

26—Approved by the Governor. Sep.

Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 618, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 30—Calderon (Principal coauthor: Senator Anderson) (Coauthors: Senators Block, Correa, Evans, Fuller, Lieu, and Price) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Harkey).

An act to amend Section 17144.5 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Feb. 28—Set for hearing March 13.

Mar. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 13—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 290.) (March 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1005.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 27. Noes 10. Page 1152.).

May 30—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Jun. 4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 20—Amendments by Senator Anderson tabled on motion of Senator Corbett. (Ayes 23. Noes 12. Page 1459.) Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 1459.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 20—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 24—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.

Aug. 12—Set, first hearing. Referred to REV. & TAX. suspense file. From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (August 12).

Aug. 13—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 31—Padilla—Outdoor advertising displays: arenas. (Chapter 542.)
- S.B. No. 32—Price—Business investment: tax credits. (Died in Committee on Governance and Finance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 33—Wolk (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Chesbro).

An act to add and repeal Chapter 4.1 (commencing with Section 7300) of Part 1.7 of Division 2 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to local taxation.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Feb. 28—Set for hearing March 13.

Mar. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 13—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 290.) (March 13). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Apr. 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 13. Page 493.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 11—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 16—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 13—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 12). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

3—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 11. Noes 5.) (July 3).

Aug. 5—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 26—Read third time and amended. (Page 2699.) Ordered to third reading.

11—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

Sep. 2014

Jul.

Aug. 21—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

Aug. 22—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Ayes 53. Noes 21. Page 6317.) Read third time and amended. (Ayes 53. Noes 22. Page 6327.) Ordered to third reading. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.

S.B. No. 34—Calderon—Greenhouse gas: carbon capture and storage. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 35—Pavley (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Holden).

An act to amend Section 629.98 of the Penal Code, relating to wiretapping.

2012

Dec. 4—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Dec. 5—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 4.

2013

- Jan. 7—Read first time.
- Jan. 10-Referred to Coms. on E., U., & C. and ED.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 18—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 16.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 8. Noes 2. Page 564.) (April 16).
- Apr. 23—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 1.
- May 1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 14.
- Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2590.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 15—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2644.) (January 23).
- Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 2663.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6283.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6408.) Ordered to the
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4870.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 745, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 36—Hueso—Internet Web site: workers' compensation insurers: workers' compensation data. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 37—De León—Energy efficiency and renewable energy upgrades: on-bill repayment program. (Failed Passage in Committee on Energy, Utilities, and Communications.)

S.B. No. 38—Padilla.

An act to amend Sections 63010, 63025.1, 63041.5, 63043, 63048.3, 63048.56, 63048.7, 63049.2, 63049.62, 63049.64, 63049.67, and 63071 of, and to repeal Article 4 (commencing with Section 63042) of Chapter 2 of Division 1 of Title 6.7 of, the Government Code, to amend Sections 331, 332.1, 341.5, 348, 349.5, 359, 365, 368, 369, 370, 371, 372, 374, 379, 394.5, 395, 399.2, 2827, 9600, and 9607 of, to repeal Sections 330, 350, 355, 356, 361, 363, 367, 367.7, 368.5, 373, 374.5, 375, 376, 390.1, and 397 of, and to repeal Article 5.5 (commencing with Section 840) of Chapter 4 of Part 1 of Division 1 of, the Public Utilities Code, and to amend Section 31071.5 of the Streets and Highways Code, relating to electricity.

2012

Dec. 5—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Dec. 6—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 5.

2013

Jan. 7—Read first time.

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 18—Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 755.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13. May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1005.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1110.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Aug. 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Aug. 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

2014

Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5962.)

Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6552.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4941.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 26—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 26—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 39—De León—Local agencies: public officers: claims and liability. (Chapter – 775.)

- S.B. No. 40—Pavley—Safe, Clean, and Reliable Drinking Water Supply Act of 2012. (Died in Committee on Natural Resources and Water pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 41—Wright—School district reorganization: base revenue limit: Wiseburn Unified School District. (Chapter 1.)
- S.B. No. 42—Wolk—Safe Drinking Water, Water Quality, and Flood Protection Act of 2014. (Died in Committee on Natural Resources and Water pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 43—Wolk—Electricity: Green Tariff Shared Renewables Program. (Chapter 413.)
- S.B. No. 44—Yee—State Internet Web sites: online voter registration. (Chapter 277.)
- S.B. No. 45—Corbett—The Leroy F. Greene School Facilities Act of 1998. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 46—Corbett—Personal information: privacy. (Chapter 396.)

S.B. No. 47—Yee (Coauthors: Senators De León, Leno, and Steinberg) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bloom, Dickinson, and Ting).

An act to amend Sections 30515 and 30900 of, and to add Section 30680 to, the Penal Code, relating to firearms.

2012

Dec. 18—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Dec. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 18.

2013

Jan. 7—Read first time.

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jan. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 7—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 16.

Mar. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 567.) (April 16). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1006.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Made Special Order for Wednesday, May 29, at 10:30 a.m.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 15. Page 1149.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2.) (August 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Hearing postponed by committee.

S.B. No. 48—Hill.

An act to amend Section 740.1 of, and to add Section 740.12 to, the Public Utilities Code, relating to public utilities.

2012

Dec. 19—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Dec. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 19.

2013

Jan. 7—Read first time.

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 21—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 16.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 11—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 30.

May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 750.) (April 30).

May 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 24—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 1042.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 24—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 6—Referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jul. 1—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Mar. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.

Mar. 24—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 23—Set, final hearing. Failed passage in committee.

S.B. No. 49—Lieu and Steinberg (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Olsen) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Muratsuchi).

An act to amend Sections 32280, 32281, 32282, 32285, 32286, and 32288 of, to add Sections 32286.1, 32288.1, and 32289.5 to, and to repeal Section 32289 of, the Education Code, relating to school safety.

2012

Dec. 19—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Dec. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 19.

2013

Jan. 7—Read first time.

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on ED. Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 3.

Mar. 27—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 30—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 694.) (April 24).

May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1006.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1163.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 26).

Aug. 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 50—Lieu—Telecommunications: pay telephones. (Chapter 140.)
- S.B. No. 51—Wright—Internet gambling. (Died in Committee on Governmental Organization pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 52—Leno and Hill (Principal coauthors: Senators Correa and DeSaulnier) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Fong) (Coauthors: Senators Beall, Block, Evans, Hancock, Lieu, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo, Ammiano, Bonta, Buchanan, Gatto, Gonzalez, Medina, Ting, Wieckowski, and Williams).
 - An act to amend Sections 84503, 84504, 84505, 84506, and 84511 of, to add Sections 84503.1, 84503.2, 84503.3, 84503.4, and 84503.5 to, and to repeal and add Sections 84501 and 84502 of, the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974

2012

Dec. 20—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Dec. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 20.

2013

Jan. 7—Read first time.

Jan. 10-Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 749.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1006.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 11. Page 1156.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 24).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 6.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 29—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 53—De León (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Skinner) (Coauthors: Senators Leno and Steinberg) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bonta and Ting).

An act to amend Sections 11106, 17315, 30000, 30005, 30312, 30345, 30347, 30350, 30352, and 30365 of, to amend the heading of Article 3 (commencing with Section 30345) of Chapter 1 of Division 10 of Title 4 of Part 6 of, to add Sections 16663, 30313, 30348, and 30367 to, to add Article 5 (commencing with Section 30380) to Chapter 1 of Division 10 of Title 4 of Part 6 of, and to repeal Section 30355 of, the Penal Code, relating to ammunition.

2012

Dec. 20—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Dec. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 20.

2013

Jan. 7—Read first time.

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 16.

Mar. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 567.) (April 16). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1006.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Made Special Order for Wednesday, May 29, at 10:30 a.m.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 15. Page 1149.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (July 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 11. Noes 6.) (August 30).

Sep. 3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Sep. 4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 6—Read third time and amended. (Page 2951.) Ordered to third reading. Sep. 9—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.

Sep. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Sep. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 53. Noes 25. Page 3190.) Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jun. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 10).

Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 44. Noes 27. Page 6328.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 30—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 35. Noes 35. Page 6766.)

Aug. 30—From Assembly without further action.

- S.B. No. 54—Hancock—Hazardous materials management: stationary sources: skilled and trained workforce. (Chapter 795.)
- S.B. No. 55—Hill (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Cooley).

An act to amend Section 23576 of, and to add and repeal Chapter 5.1 (commencing with Section 23710) of Division 11.5 of, the Vehicle Code, relating to ignition interlock devices.

2012

Dec. 28—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 31—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 31.

2013

Jan. 7—Read first time.

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 23.

May 2—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 665.) (April 23).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1006.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1170.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and TRANS.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on TRANS. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (August 13). Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.

Aug. 15—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 2550.) From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 15). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 30—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 56—Roth—Local government finance: property tax revenue allocation: vehicle license fee adjustments. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 57—Lieu—Electronic monitoring: removing or disabling GPS device: offense. (Chapter 776.)
- S.B. No. 58—Cannella—Public postsecondary education: funding. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 59—Evans—Crimes: sex crimes. (Chapter 282.)
- S.B. No. 60—Wright—Crime victims: human trafficking. (Chapter 147.)

S.B. No. 61—Yee.

An act to amend Section 230 of, to amend, repeal, and add Sections 225, 226, and 229 of, and to add Section 208.3 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to juveniles.

2013

- Jan. 8—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected January 22.)
- —From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 8. Jan.
- 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S. Jan.
- Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 23.
- 3-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. -From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 665.) (April 23).
- 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- May 3—Set for hearing May 13. 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file. May
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1006.) (May
- Mav 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 14. Page 1170.) Ordered to the May Assembly.
- Mav 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jul. 1-From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 25).
- 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Jul.
- Aug.
- 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
 3—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 11. Noes 5.) (August 30). Sep.
- Sep. 4—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- 5—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Sep.
- Sep. 6—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.
- S.B. No. 62—Lieu—Coroners: reporting requirements: prescription drug use. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 63—Wolk—School attendance: high schools. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 64—Corbett.

An act to add Section 16428.96 to the Government Code, relating to greenhouse gases.

2013

- Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.
- Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 16.
- Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 2, Page 564.) (April 16).
- Apr. 23—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 6—Hearing postponed by committee.
- May 7—Set for hearing May 13.
- May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1006.) (May 23).
- May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Senate Rule 29.3 suspended. (Page 1186.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 7. Page 1186.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and U. & C. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 20—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Aug. 12—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

- Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 23—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5641.)
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (June 26).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 65—Leno—2013–14 Budget. (Died in Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 66—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 110032 of, and to add Section 110034.5 to, the Government Code, to amend Sections 1522, 1530.8, 1562, and 1596.871 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 319.2, 361.2, 626, 727, 11265.1, 11265.2, 11265.3, 11322.63, 11323.25, 11325.5, 11450, 11450.12, 11450.13, 11462.04, 16519.5, 18901.2, 18906.55, and 18910 of, to amend, repeal, and add Sections 11155, 11265, 11265.4, 11320.1, 11322.85, 11325.2, 11325.21, and 11325.22 of, and to add Sections 319.3, 11322.64, 11325.24, and 16010.8 the Welfare and Institutions Code, and to amend Section 72 of Chapter 32 of the Statutes of 2011, relating to human services, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 890.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

May 29—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 67—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—In–home supportive services. (Chapter – 4.)

S.B. No. 68—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Budget Act of 2012. (Chapter – 5.)

S.B. No. 69—Roth and Emmerson (Coauthors: Assembly Members Linder and Melendez).

An act to amend Section 97.70 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to local government finance.

2013

- Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).
- Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.
- Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. (Corrected May 9).
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 1 in ED. pending receipt.
- Apr. 29—Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 785.) (May 1).
- May 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1006.) (May 23).
- May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 6. Page 1199.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Sep. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Sep. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 5—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 5). Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 6232.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4691.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.
- Sep. 28—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 70—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 315, 2401, 19954, and 22959 of the Business and Professions Code, to amend Sections 8803 and 51269 of the Education Code, to amend Sections 6253.4, 12711, 12803, 95001, 95012, and 95020 of the Government Code, to amend Sections 1179.3, 1275.2, 1522.08, 1535, 11217, 11752, 11752.1, 11755.2, 11756.8, 11757.53, 11757.65, 11758.03, 11758.06, 11773, 11773.1, 11773.2, 11773.3, 11776, 11798, 11812.6, 11836.16, 11837, 11839.1, 11839.2, 11839.3, 11839.5, 11839.7, 11839.9, 11839.26, 11842, 11842.5, 11847, 11970, 11973, 11975, 11999.1, 11999.6, 11999.20, 11999.25, 11999.30, 120860, 124174.2, 124174.4, and 127185 of, to amend the heading of Division 10.5 (commencing with Section 11750) of, to add Sections 11759.5, 11970.5, 11998.4, and 131055.2 to, to add and repeal Section 11750.1 of, to repeal Sections 11751.1, 11751.2, 11751.9, 11798.1, 11820.1, 11844, 11844.5, and 11845 of, and to repeal and add Sections 11750 and 11751 of, the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 12693.68 and 12693.95 of the Insurance Code, to amend Sections 1174.2, 1463.16, 6140, 6241, 6242.6, 13510.5, and 13864 of the Penal Code, to amend Sections 2626.1 and 2626.2 of the Unemployment Insurance Code, to amend Sections 13353.45, 23538, 23556, and 23646 of the Vehicle Code, and to amend Sections 2100, 2104, 2106, 4042, 4367.5, 4368.5, 4369, 4369.1, 4369.4, 5814, 10506, 14132.21, 14132.90, 17700, and 18987.7 of, to add Section 14132.905 to, to add and repeal Section 4369.5 of, and to repeal Sections 4024.5 and 14132.36 of, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to public social services, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 891.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 71—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—State government. (Chapter – 28.)

S.B. No. 72—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 1352 of, to add Section 2850.5 to, and to repeal Section 712.5 of, the Fish and Game Code, to amend Sections 927.9, 11549.3, and 51018 of, and to add Section 1304 to, the Government Code, to amend Section 44299.91 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend Section 12211 of the Public Contract Code, to amend Sections 4785, 5018.1, 5080.18, 5096.650, 14538, 14539, 14549.5, 14553, 14572, 14591, 25751, 26052, 26055, 26060, 26062, 26063, 35600, 35605, 35625, 42977, 48704, 71300, 71301, 71302, 71303, 71304, and 71305 of, to add Sections 25711.5 and 25711.7 to, and to repeal Sections 4124 and 4515 of, the Public Resources Code, to amend Sections 309.5, 2851, and 5900 of, and to add Sections 318, 740.5, 854.5, and 2120 to, the Public Utilities Code, to add Section 104.22 to the Streets and Highways Code, to amend Section 85200 of, and to add Section 10001.7 to, the Water Code, and to repeal Section 34 of Chapter 718 of the Statutes of 2010, relating to public resources, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).
- Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.
- Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 891.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 15—Withdrawn from committee. (Ayes 53. Noes 24. Page 2032.) Ordered to third reading. Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 25. Page 2035.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 24—Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 24—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- S.B. No. 73—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Energy: Proposition 39 implementation. (Chapter 29.)
- S.B. No. 74—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Corrections. (Chapter 30.)
- S.B. No. 75—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Courts. (Chapter 31.)
- S.B. No. 76—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Public safety. (Chapter 32.)

S.B. No. 77—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 680 of the Business and Professions Code, to amend Sections 6254, 26605.6, 26605.7, and 26605.8 of the Government Code, to amend Sections 1180.6, 1250.2, 1254, 1254.1, 1266.1, 1275.1, 1275.5, 1324.9, 1373, 111792, 123870, 123929, 123940, and 123955 of, and to add Section 104151 to, the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 10125, 10127, 12693.70, 12698, 12737, and 12739.61 of the Insurance Code, and to amend Sections 359, 708, 4005.7, 4080, 5150, 5151, 5157, 5202, 5326.9, 5358, 5366.1, 5404, 5405, 5585.21, 5585.50, 5585.55, 5675, 5675.1, 5675.2, 5751.7, 5768, 5840, 5845, 5846, 5909, 6007, 6551, 7100, 14105.22, 14105.3, 14131.10, 14134, 14707.5, and 15911 of, to add Sections 14100.3, 14100.51, 14100.52, 14132.86, and 14132.89 to, to add Part 3.3 (commencing with Section 15800) to Division 9 of, to add and repeal Section 14005.281 of, and to repeal Section 1431.07 of, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to health, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2013

- Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).
- Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.
- Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 893.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 14—Withdrawn from committee. (Ayes 54. Noes 25. Page 1983.) Ordered to third reading. Amendments by Assembly Member Beth Gaines tabled on motion by Assembly Member John A. Pérez. (Ayes 54. Noes 22. Page 2014.) Amendments by Assembly Member Grove tabled on motion by Assembly Member Atkins. (Ayes 53. Noes 24. Page 2016.)
- Sep. 11—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

S.B. No. 78—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Public health: Medi-Cal managed care plan taxes. (Chapter – 33.)

S.B. No. 79—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2013.

- Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).
- Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.
- Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 893.) Ordered to the
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 80—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 17600.10, 17600.15, 17600.20, 17601.25, 17603, 17604, and 17606.10, to amend, repeal, and add Section 17600 of, to add Sections 11450.025, 14301.5 17600.50, 17600.60, 17601.50, 17601.75, and 17609.02 to, to add a heading to Article 2.5 (commencing with Section 17601.25) of Chapter 6 of Part 5 of Division 9 of, and to add Article 6.6 (commencing with Section 14199.1) to Chapter 7 of Part 3 of Division 9 of, and Article 11 (commencing with Section 17610), Article 12 (commencing with Section 17612.1), and Article 13 (commencing with Section 17613.1) to Chapter 6 of Part 5 of Division 9 of, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to health and human services, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 894.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 81—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 8150, 8151, 8152, 8153.5, 8154, 8155, 8239, 8263, 8263.1, 8335.4, 8335.5, 8335.7, 8344, 8346, 8447, 17457.5, 17463.7, 17592.71, 41203.1, 41325, 41329.52, 41329.53, 41329.55, 41329.57, 41365, 41366.6, 41367, 47612, 47614.5, 49430.5, 52055.770, 56520, 56523, 56525, 56836.02, 56836.08, 56836.10, 56836.11, 56836.15, 56836.22, 56836.23, 60810, 79146, 79148, and 84043 of, to amend, add, and repeal Section 84321.6 of, to add Sections 8150.5, 44374.5, 56521.1, 56521.2, 56836.145, 56836.31, 66025.92, 79149, 79149.1, 79149.2, 79149.3, 79149.4, 79149.5, and 79149.6 to, to add Article 11.5 (commencing with Section 8273) to Chapter 2 of Part 6 of Division 1 of Title 1 of, to add Article 3 (commencing with Section 84830) to Chapter 5 of Part 50 of Division 7 of Title 3 of, to repeal Sections 8156, 38092, 38102, 47614.7, 56836.12, 56836.13, 56836.14, 56836.24, 56836.25, and 56836.30 of, to repeal Article 7 (commencing with Section 84381) of Chapter 3 of Part 50 of Division 7 of Title 3 of, and to repeal and add Section 14041.6 of, the Education Code, to amend Sections 17581.5, 17581.6, 17581.7, 63049.67, and 63049.68 of the Government Code, and to repeal Section 10 of Chapter 325 of the Statutes of 2012, relating to education finance, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 894.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

- S.B. No. 82—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Investment in Mental Health Wellness Act of 2013. (Chapter 34.)
- S.B. No. 83—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 4418.25, 4474.2, 4519.5, 4648, 4785, 4801, 6500, and 6509 of, to add Sections 4519.6, 4659.1, and 4806 to, and to add and repeal Section 4648.01 of, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental services, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 894.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 84—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 1352 of, to add Section 2850.5 to, and to repeal Section 712.5 of, the Fish and Game Code, to amend Sections 927.9, 11549.3, and 51018 of, and to add Section 1304 to, the Government Code, to amend Section 44299.91 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend Section 12211 of the Public Contract Code, to amend Sections 4785, 5018.1, 5080.18, 5096.650, 14538, 14539, 14549.5, 14553, 14572, 14591, 25751, 26052, 26055, 26060, 26062, 26063, 35600, 35605, 35625, 42977, 48704, 71300, 71301, 71302, 71303, 71304, and 71305 of, to add Sections 25711.5 and 25711.7 to, and to repeal Sections 4124 and 4515 of, the Public Resources Code, to amend Sections 309.5, 2851, and 5900 of, and to add Sections 318, 740.5, 854.5, and 2120 to, the Public Utilities Code, to add Section 104.22 to the Streets and Highways Code, to amend Section 85200 of, and to add Section 10001.7 to, the Water Code, and to repeal Section 34 of Chapter 718 of the Statutes of 2010, relating to public resources, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 895.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 25—Withdrawn from committee. (Ayes 53. Noes 22. Page 2149.) Ordered to third reading.

Jul. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 50. Noes 24. Page 2292.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jul. 3—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Sep. 10—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Leno.

- S.B. No. 85—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Transportation. (Chapter 35.)
- S.B. No. 86—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to add Sections 53545.15 and 53565 to the Health and Safety Code, to amend Section 97.68 of, and to add Sections 18032 and 24953 to, the Revenue and Taxation Code, and to amend Section 2 of Chapter 777 of the Statutes of 2012, relating to state government, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 895.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 87—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2013.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 896.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 88—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to add Sections 69515.5, 89762, 92493, 92494, 92495, 92495.5, and 92496 to, to add Article 22 (commencing with Section 70020) to Chapter 2 of Part 42 of Division 5 of, to add Article 10 (commencing with Section 89290) and Article 10.5 (commencing with Section 89295) to Chapter 2 of Part 55 of Division 8 of, to add Article 7.5 (commencing with Section 92670) and Article 7.7 (commencing with Section 92675) to Chapter 6 of Part 57 of Division 9 of, Title 3 of, the Education Code, and to add Section 13313 to the Government Code, relating to education finance, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 896.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET. (Corrected June 15.)

- S.B. No. 89—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Budget Act of 2012: augmentation. (Chapter 36.)
- S.B. No. 90—Galgiani—Economic development: taxation: credits: exemption. (Chapter 70.)
- S.B. No. 91—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—School finance. (Chapter 49.)
- S.B. No. 92—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to add Section 12975.9 to the Insurance Code, relating to property insurance, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 897.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 14—Withdrawn from committee. (Ayes 54. Noes 25. Page 1983.) Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 11—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

S.B. No. 93—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.
An act relating to the Budget Act of 2013.

2013

Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).

Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 897.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Aug. 29—Hearing postponed by committee.

- S.B. No. 94—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Medi-Cal: managed care: long-term services and supports: in-home supportive services. (Chapter 37.)
- S.B. No. 95—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Budget Act of 2013. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 96—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Budget Act of 2013: public resources. (Chapter 356.)
- S.B. No. 97—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—School finance: local control funding formula. (Chapter 357.)
- S.B. No. 98—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Public health. (Chapter 358.)
- S.B. No. 99—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Active Transportation Program. (Chapter 359.)
- S.B. No. 100—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Public finance. (Chapter 360.)
- S.B. No. 101—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—Health. (Chapter 361.)
- S.B. No. 102—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review—State employees: memoranda of understanding. (Chapter 397.)

S.B. No. 103—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend the Budget Act of 2013 (Chapters 20 and 354 of the Statutes of 2013) Items 0690-001-0001. amending 2240-101-0001, 2240-101-0890. 3340-001-0001. 3600-001-0001. 3860-001-0001. 3600-001-0200. 3860-001-6052, 3860-003-0001, 3860-101-6052, 3860-301-6052, 3940-101-3147, 3940-001-0001, 3940-001-0193, 3940-001-0439, 5180-101-0001, 5180-141-0001, 5180-141-0890, 4265-111-0001, 7100-001-0001, 7100-001-0870, and 8570-001-0001 of, and by adding Items 3860-001-3228, 3860-101-3228, 3860-301-3228, 3860-401, 3940-002-0679, and 8570-001-3228 to, Section 2.00 of, and by amending Section 39.00 of, that act, relating to the State Budget, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, Budget Bill.

2013

- Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).
- Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.
- Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 900.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 29—Hearing postponed by committee.

- Feb. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Feb. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Feb. 27—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 3968.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 64. Noes 3. Page 3969.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Feb. 27—In Senate. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 2. Page 2838.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Feb. 27—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.
- Mar. 1—Approved by the Governor.
- Mar. 1—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 2, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 104—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 8683 of the Government Code, to amend Section 50661 of, to add Section 50716 to, and to add Chapter 3 (commencing with Section 34085) to Part 1.6 of Division 24 of, the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 10201.5, 10214.5, and 10214.6 of the Unemployment Insurance Code, and to amend Sections 1052, 1058.5, 1551, 1831, and 1845 of, and to add Sections 1846 and 13562.5 to, the Water Code, relating to drought relief, making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2013

- Jan. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 9).
- Jan. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 10.
- Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 900.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 24—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 29—Hearing postponed by committee.

- Feb. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Feb. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Feb. 27—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 3968.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 68. Noes 1. Page 3970.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Feb. 27—In Senate. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 3. Page 2839.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Feb. 27—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.
- Mar. 1—Approved by the Governor.
- Mar. 1—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 3, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 105—Steinberg—Corrections. (Chapter 310.)
- S.B. No. 106—Monning—California Central Coast State Veterans Cemetery at Fort Ord Endowment Fund. (Chapter 41.)
- S.B. No. 107—Corbett—Sexual assault: victim medical evidentiary examination. (Chapter 148.)

S.B. No. 108—Yee.

An act relating to firearms.

2013

Jul

Jan. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 15—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 14.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 16.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 567.) (April 16). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Apr. 30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 17. Page 1114.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 13—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Aug. 15—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 2550.)

Aug. 22—Fromcommittee: That the bill be retained in committee, and that the subject matter be referred to the Committee on Rules for assignment to the proper committee for study. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (August 15.)

- S.B. No. 109—Corbett—Charter–party carriers: limousines: emergency exits. (Chapter 752.)
- S.B. No. 110—DeSaulnier—East Span, San Francisco-Oakland Bay Bridge Safety Review Task Force. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 111—Beall—Elections: voter signature. (Chapter 151.)
- S.B. No. 112—Monning—Voter information: public examination. (Chapter 118.)

113—Jackson (Coauthors: Senators Leno and Padilla) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Alejo).

An act to amend Sections 2102, 2106, 2150, 2156, 2205, and 2220 of, and to add Section 2155.3 to, the Elections Code, relating to elections.

2013

Jan. 15—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.

Jan. 16—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 16.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

22—Set for hearing April 2. Mar.

2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes Apr. 1. Page 388.) (April 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

5—Set for hearing April 15. Apr. Apr.

15—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

23—Held in committee and under submission. May

2014

6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Jan. amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

21-Set for hearing January 23. Jan.

23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2644.) (January 23). Jan.

Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 8. Page 2662.) Ordered to the Jan. Assembly.

28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Jan.

Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & R.

-From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Jun. 5. Noes 1.) (June 24).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 4.) (August 6). Aug.

11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

19—Read third time and amended. (Page 6154.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.

25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 21. Page 6403.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly Aug. amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 4870.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

2-Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m. Sep.

26—Approved by the Governor. Sep.

Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 619, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 114—Pavley—Commercially sexually exploited minors. (Chapter – 42.)

S.B. No. 115—Hill (Coauthor: Senator Block) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Mullin).

An act to amend Section 1759 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to the Public Utilities Commission.

2013

Jan. 16—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.

Jan. 17—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 16.

Jan. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

13-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Mar. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 21-Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

5—Set for hearing April 16. Apr.

8-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 567.) (April 16).

18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Apr.

25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 674.) Ordered to the Apr. Assembly.

25—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Apr.

16-Referred to Com. on JUD. May

Jun. 5—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 18—Hearing postponed by committee. 2—Hearing postponed by committee. Jul.

13—Set, first hearing. Held in committee and under submission. Aug.

2014

Jun. 9-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 12—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).

Jun. 12—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on U. & C. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 12). Re-referred to Com. on U. & C. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 15. Noes

Jun. 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) Aug. (August 6).

11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Aug.

14—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6341.) Ordered to third reading. Aug. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.

- 116—Liu—Personal income taxes: voluntary contributions: Emergency Food Assistance Program. (Chapter – 222.)
- S.B. No. 117—Hueso—Integrative cancer treatment. (Died in Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 118—Lieu—Unemployment insurance: education and workforce investment systems. (Chapter – 562.)
- S.B. No. 119—Calderon—Crematories: burning of flags. (Chapter 205.)
- S.B. No. 120—Roth—Intoxicating liquors. (Chapter 43.)

- S.B. No. 121—Evans—Corporations: political activities: shareholder disclosure. (Died in Committee on Banking and Financial Institutions pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 122—Lieu—Vessels: abandonment: abatement. (Chapter 204.)
- S.B. No. 123—Corbett—Environmental and land use court. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 124—Corbett.

An act relating to human remains, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Jan. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 21.

Jan. 31—Referred to Coms. on E., U., & C. and G.O.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 2.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on G.O. (Ayes 10. Noes 1. Page 389.) (April 2).

Apr. 10—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 2. Page 639.) (April 23).

Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1007.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 8. Page 1096.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on A. & A.R. and U. & C.

Jun. 24—Re-referred to Coms. on U. & C. and A. & A.R.

Aug. 5—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on A. & A.R. (Ayes 10. Noes 3.) (July 1). Re–referred to Com. on A. & A.R. Re–referred to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 47. Noes 23.) . From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

2014

Feb. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Feb. 27—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 3—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (March 3). Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Mar. 13—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 4078.) From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (March 13).

Mar. 17—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Mar. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Mar. 20—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 4148.) Ordered to the Senate.

Mar. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Mar. 24—Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 2950.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Mar. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Mar. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 5, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 125—Gaines—State responsibility areas: fire prevention fees. (Failed Passage in Committee on Natural Resources and Water.)

S.B. No. 126—Steinberg—Health care coverage: pervasive developmental disorder or autism. (Chapter – 680.)

- S.B. No. 127—Gaines—Firearms: mentally disordered persons. (Chapter 753.)
- S.B. No. 128—Emmerson—Community facilities districts: transfer of governance authority. (Chapter 206.)
- S.B. No. 129—Wright—Deaf and disabled telecommunications program. (Chapter -332.)
- S.B. No. 130—Corbett—Witnesses. (Chapter 44.)
- S.B. No. 131—Beall—Damages: childhood sexual abuse: statute of limitations. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 132—Hill—Mountain lions. (Chapter 208.)

S.B. No. 133—DeSaulnier.

An act to amend Sections 33080, 33080.1, 33080.2, 33080.8, 33334.2, 33334.3, 33334.4, 33334.12, 33413, 33413.5, 33418, 33487, and 33490 of, to add Sections 33080.9, 33080.11, 33080.12, 33506, and 50464.5 to, to add Article 13 (commencing with Section 33460) to Chapter 4 of Part 1 of Division 24 of, and to repeal and add Section 33334.16 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to redevelopment.

2013

Jan. 28—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 29—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 28.

Feb. 7—Referred to Com. on T. & H.

Mar. 6—Set for hearing April 2.

Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 391.) (April 2).

Apr. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 434.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 9—Referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.

Jun. 14—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 17—From committee: Be re–referred to Coms. on H. & C.D. and L. GOV. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on H. & C.D.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (July 3). Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Aug. 15—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (August 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 30).

Sep. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 4—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 2871.) Ordered to the Senate.

Sep. 5—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Sep. 10—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator DeSaulnier.

2014

Aug. 22—From inactive file. Ordered to unfinished business.

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4936.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 134—Hueso—CalFresh eligibility. (Chapter – 283.)

S.B. No. 135—Padilla—Earthquake early warning system. (Chapter – 342.)

S.B. No. 136—Gaines—Insurance: brokers and agents: notice of appointment. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 137—Emmerson, Anderson, Beall, Liu, and Pavley.

An act to amend Section 4629.5 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental services.

2013

Jan. 28—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 29—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 28.

Feb. 7—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 485.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1007.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1096.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 10—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 3—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 138—Hernandez—Confidentiality of medical information. (Chapter 444.)
- S.B. No. 139—Hill—Exchange facilitators. (Chapter 45.)
- S.B. No. 140—Leno—Firearms: prohibited persons. (Chapter 2.)
- S.B. No. 141—Correa—Postsecondary education benefits: children of deported or voluntarily departed parents. (Chapter 576.)
- S.B. No. 142—DeSaulnier—Public transit. (Chapter 655.)
- S.B. No. 143—Fuller—Education finance: necessary small high schools: average daily attendance. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 144—Cannella—2013 Realignment Legislation addressing justice reinvestment. (Failed Passage in Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.)
- S.B. No. 145—Pavley—Sex offenders: child pornography. (Chapter 777.)
- S.B. No. 146—Lara—Workers' compensation: medical treatment: billing. (Chapter 129.)

- S.B. No. 147—Gaines—State responsibility areas: fire prevention fees. (Failed Passage in Committee on Natural Resources and Water.)
- S.B. No. 148—Anderson—Primary elections: voter–nominated offices. (Died in Committee on Elections and Constitutional Amendments pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 149—Walters—City property: leases. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 150—Lara—Pupils: concurrent enrollment in secondary school and community college: nonresident tuition exemption. (Chapter 575.)
- S.B. No. 151—DeSaulnier (Coauthors: Senators Cannella, Gaines, Hancock, Lara, Pavley, Roth, and Steinberg) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Lowenthal).

An act to add Section 14526.6 to the Government Code, relating to transportation.

2013

Jan. 31—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 1—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 3.

Feb. 14—Referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 16.

Apr. 16—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 568.) (April 16). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Apr. 30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 903.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

2014

Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 23).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

- S.B. No. 152—Roth—Licensed professionals: engineers: geologists: geophysicists. (Chapter 178.)
- S.B. No. 153—Berryhill—Mortgage brokers: fiduciary duty. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 154—Berryhill—Community care facilities. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 155—Padilla—Vehicles: motor vehicle manufacturers and distributors. (Chapter 512.)
- S.B. No. 156—Beall—Conservatorships and guardianships: attorney's fees. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 157—Knight—National Guard. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 158—Correa—Autism services: demonstration program. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 159—Fuller—Public cemetery districts: Kern River Valley Cemetery District. (Chapter 55.)
- S.B. No. 160—Lara and De León (Coauthor: Senator Correa).
 An act to amend Section 44010 of, and to add Section 45304.5 to, the Education Code, relating to classified school employees.

- Feb. 1—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 4—Read first time. From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.
- Feb. 14—Referred to Coms. on ED. and PUB. S.
- Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 17.
- Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 591.) (April 17).
- Apr. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 30—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- May 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 9—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.
- May 29—Withdrawn from committee. (Ayes 27. Noes 11. Page 1191.) Ordered to third reading.
- May 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1203.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- S.B. No. 161—Hernandez—Stop-loss insurance coverage. (Chapter 443.)
- S.B. No. 162—Lieu—Prisoners: temporary removal. (Chapter 56.)
- S.B. No. 163—Hueso—Developmental services: health insurance payments. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 164—Rubio—Developmental services: regional centers: funding. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 165—Walters—Public Employees' Retirement System: membership: exclusions. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 166—Liu—Juveniles: attorney qualifications. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 167—Gaines—Environmental quality: California Environmental Quality Act. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 168—Monning—Farm labor contractors: successors: wages and penalties. (Chapter 715.)
- S.B. No. 169—Emmerson—State highways: scenic highways. (Chapter 173.)

S.B. No. 170—Wolk.

An act to amend Sections 110480 and 113789 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to food safety.

2013

- Feb. 4—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 5—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 7.
- Feb. 14—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Feb. 19—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Feb. 21—Re-referred to Coms. on HEALTH and N.R. & W.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 3.
- Apr. 4—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on N.R. & W. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 421.) (April 3).
- Apr. 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 641.) (April 23).
- Apr. 24—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 711.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 5—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Sep. 6—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

2014

- Jun. 23—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.
- Jun. 24—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.
- Jul. 3—Read third time and amended. (Page 5811.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6339.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6450.) Ordered to the
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4907.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 171—Hueso—Drainage: Coachella Valley County Water District. (Chapter – 119.)

S.B. No. 172—Beall—In-home supportive services: sales tax. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 173—Liu.

An act to add Sections 52524, 78402, and 84757.5 to the Education Code, relating to education funding.

2013

Feb. 5—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 6—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 8.

Feb. 14—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 1—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 17.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 591.) (April 17).

Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

Apr. 29—Hearing postponed by committee.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23. May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1008.) (May

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 1. Page 1163.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on ED. and HIGHER ED.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on HIGHER ED. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 26).

Aug. 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Aug. 14—Heard for testimony only.

2014

May 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 10).

Jun. 12—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 2. Page 6553.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4942.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 545, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 174—De León (Coauthor: Senator Liu).

An act to add Section 69431.7 to the Education Code, relating to student financial aid, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 5—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 6—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 8.

Feb. 14—Referred to Com. on ED.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Jan. 7—Set for hearing January 15.

Jan. 15—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 2597.) (January 15). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 16—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.

Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2644.) (January 23).

Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 28—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2663.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 10—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 1. Page 6224.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 363, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 175—Fuller—State game refuges: possession of weapons. (Died in Committee on Natural Resources and Water pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 176—Galgiani (Coauthors: Senators Cannella and Correa).

An act to amend Sections 11344.1, 11346, and 11346.45 of the Government Code, relating to administrative procedures.

2013

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9. Feb.

Feb. 14—Referred to Com. on G.O.

20—Set for hearing April 9. Mar.

9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes Apr. 0. Page 464.) (April 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR. 12—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr.

16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Apr.

19—Set for hearing April 29. Apr.

24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

29-Placed on APPR. suspense file. Apr.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23. May

24—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1008.) (May

Mav 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1179.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Mav 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

7-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Aug. amended. Re-referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes Aug. 0.) (August 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

30—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Held in committee and Aug. under submission.

- S.B. No. 177—Liu—Homeless Youth Education Success Act. (Chapter 491.)
- S.B. No. 178—Correa—Bullying: Michael J. Berry Peer Abuse Prevention Advisory Council. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 179—Roth—Mortgage loan originators. (Died in Committee on Banking and Financial Institutions pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- 180—Roth—Mobilehomes: sales: registration cards. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 181—Committee on Governance and Finance—Validations. (Chapter - 57.)
- S.B. No. 182—Committee on Governance and Finance—Validations. (Chapter - 207.)

- S.B. No. 183—Committee on Governance and Finance—Validations. (Chapter 209.)
- S.B. No. 184—Committee on Governance and Finance—Local government: omnibus bill. (Chapter 210.)
- S.B. No. 185—Walters—Instructional materials: digital format. (Chapter 174.)
- S.B. No. 186—Knight—Land use: housing element. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 187—Knight—Personal income tax. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 188—Liu—Conservation camps: county-operated camps. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 189—Monning—Health care coverage: wellness programs. (Failed Passage in Committee on Appropriations.)
- S.B. No. 190—Wright—Gambling: sports wagering. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 191—Padilla—Emergency medical services. (Chapter 600.)
- S.B. No. 192—Liu.

An act to amend Sections 8200, 8201, 8202, 8203, 8203.5, 8204, 8205, 8206, 8208, 8208.1, 8208.5, 8209, 8210, 8211, 8212, 8212.3, 8213, 8214, 8215, 8216, 8220, 8220.1, 8220.5, 8222, 8223, 8225, 8226, 8227, 8232, 8235, 8236.1, 8239, 8244, 8250, 8250.5, 8251, 8252, 8255, 8257, 8258, 8261, 8261.5, 8262, 8263, 8263.2, 8263.3, 8263.4, 8264, 8264.5, 8264.6, 8264.7, 8265, 8266, 8266.1, 8272, 8275, 8276.7, 8277, 8277.8, 8278.3, 8279.1, 8279.3, 8279.4, 8279.5, 8279.7, 8282, 8320, 8321, 8324, 8327, 8328, 8329, 8335.1, 8335.5, 8347, 8347.2, 8347.3, 8347.4, 8350, 8352, 8353, 8354, 8355, 8356, 8357, 8358, 8358.5, 8359.1, 8360, 8360.2, 8400, 8401, 8402, 8406.7, 8447, 8448, 8450, 8493, 8494, 8495, 8495.1, 8498, 8499, 8499.3, and 8499.5 of, to amend the heading of Chapter 2 (commencing with Section 8200) of Part 6 of Division 1 of Title 1 of, Article 9 (commencing with Section 8250), Article 15.2 (commencing with Section 8335), Article 15.4 (commencing with Section 8347), Article 15.5 (commencing with Section 8350), and Article 16 (commencing with Section 8360), of Chapter 2 of Part 6 of Division 1 of Title 1 of, to amend the heading of Article 2 (commencing with Section 8499.3) of Chapter 2.3 of Part 6 of Division 1 of Title 1 of, to amend, repeal, and add Section 8231 of, to add Section 8220.6 to, to add Article 5 (commencing with Section 8228) to Chapter 2 of Part 6 of Division 1 of Title 1 of, and to repeal and add Sections 8264.8 and 8360.1 of, the Education Code, relating to early learning and educational support services.

2013

Feb. 7—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 8—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 10.

Feb. 21—Referred to Coms. on HUMAN S. and ED.

Mar. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 8—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 694.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1008.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 5. Page 1171.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on ED. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 26—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Aug. 14—Hearing postponed by committee.

2014

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 193—Monning.

An act to amend Section 6276.12 of the Government Code, and to amend Section 147.2 of the Labor Code, relating to employment.

2013

- Feb. 7—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 8—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 10.
- Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 662.) (April 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 6—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 14. Page 1114.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on JUD. and E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on E.S. & T.M. (Ayes 6. Noes 2.) (June 25). Re–referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Aug. 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (July 2).
- Aug. 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 14—Hearing postponed by committee.

- Jul. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 4.) (August 13).
- Aug. 14—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6282.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 56. Noes 23. Page 6407.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 27. Noes 8. Page 4871.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 830, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 194—Galgiani—Vehicles: electronic wireless communications device: prohibitions. (Chapter 754.)
- S.B. No. 195—Liu—California postsecondary education: state goals. (Chapter 367.)
- S.B. No. 196—Cannella—Utility rates: mobilehomes and apartment buildings. (Chapter 201.)
- S.B. No. 197—Evans—Commercial fishing: commercial fishing salmon stamp. (Chapter 368.)
- S.B. No. 198—Lieu—Physical Therapy Board of California. (Chapter 389.)

S.B. No. 199—De León, Evans, and Wolk (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Chesbro, Levine, and Yamada).

An act to amend, repeal, and add Sections 16250 and 16700 of the Penal Code, relating to BB devices.

2013

- Feb. 7—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected April 1.)
- Feb. 8—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 10.
- Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 23—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Dec. 19—Set for hearing January 14.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2591.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 15—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2644.) (January 23).
- Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 8. Page 2664.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6339.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 46. Noes 34. Page 6495.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 12. Page 4937.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 915, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 200—Anderson—Medi–Cal: rural hospitals. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 201—Liu—Instructional materials: academic content standards: English learners. (Chapter 478.)

S.B. No. 202—Galgiani.

An act to amend Section 9880.1 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to automotive repair.

2013

Feb. 7—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 8—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 10.

Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 463.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 617.) (April 22).

Apr. 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 9—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 861.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 9—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 20—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 11). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 3—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 203—Pavley—Local transportation funds: Ventura County. (Chapter – 464.)

S.B. No. 204—Corbett.

An act to add and repeal Section 4076.3 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to pharmacy.

2013

Feb. 8—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 11—Read first time. From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.

Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 638.) (April 22).

Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Hearing postponed by committee.

May 7—Set for hearing May 13.

May 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 936.) (May 13).

May 15—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 23—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 14. Page 1112.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

Jun. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jul. 2—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 12—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice (Com. on B.,P. & C.P.) suspended. (Ayes 52. Noes 23. Page 2502.)

Aug. 13—Hearing postponed by committee.

2014

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 13. Noes 5.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 4.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 6295.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 21—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 22—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4748.) Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Aug. 23—Set for hearing August 26.

Aug. 26—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes
 5. Noes 0. Page 4884.) Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes
 11. Page 4881.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 28—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 28—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 205—Corbett—Prescription drugs: labeling. (Vetoed.)

S.B. No. 206—Emmerson—Electronic benefits transfer cards: prohibition of use for alcohol and tobacco purchases. (Died in Committee on Human Services pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 207—Cannella—Department of Consumer Affairs: information. (Died in Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 208—Lara—Public social services: contracting. (Chapter 656.)
- S.B. No. 209—Lieu—Income taxes: exclusion: deferral: qualified small business stock. (Chapter – 543.)
- S.B. No. 210—Hancock.

An act to amend Sections 1275 and 1318.1 of the Penal Code, relating to criminal procedure.

2013

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- Feb. 21—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and APPR.
- 19—Set for hearing January 14. Dec.

- Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2591.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. 15—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan.
- 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file. Jan.
- 22—Set for hearing January 23. Jan.
- 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2644.) Jan. (January 23).
- 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Jan.
- Jan. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 9. Page 2684.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- 24—Referred to Com. on PUB. S. Apr.
- Jun. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- 18—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 17). Jun.
- 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Jun.
- 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6338.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 29—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez. Aug.
- 211—Hernandez—Tax administration: disclosure of information: S.B. No. Franchise Tax Board and cities. (Chapter – 513.)
- S.B. No. 212—Pavley—Student financial aid: Assumption Program of Loans for Education. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 213—Galgiani—Election petitions: circulators. (Chapter 278.)
- S.B. No. 214—Calderon—Long—term care: financing. (Died in Committee on Insurance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 215—Beall—Public employee benefits. (Chapter 778.)
- S.B. No. 216—Beall (Principal coauthor: Senator Nielsen) (Coauthor: Senator Gaines).

An act to add Section 18006 to the Government Code, relating to public employment.

2013

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended, Re-referred to Com, on RLS.
- Mar. 21—Re-referred to Com. on P.E. & R.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on P.E. & R.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 467.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Apr. 29—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 1009.) (May 23).
- May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1190.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on P.E., R. & S.S.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 26). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 3—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—Hearing postponed by committee.

- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 6233.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4967.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.
- S.B. No. 217—Beall—State employees: memorandum of understanding: State Bargaining Unit 9. (Died in Committee on Public Employment and Retirement pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 218—Yee.

An act to add and repeal Chapter 12.5 (commencing with Section 4979.1) of Division 2 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to healing arts.

2013

Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.

Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—Set,first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 638.) Reconsideration granted.

Apr. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 733.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 6—Hearing postponed by committee.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 28—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 1009.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 6. Page 1184.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- S.B. No. 219—Yee—Safety Enhancement–Double Fine Zones. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 220—Beall—California Public Employees' Pension Reform Act of 2013: administration. (Chapter 526.)
- S.B. No. 221—Pavley—Sales and use taxes: vehicle license fee: exclusion: alternative fuel motor vehicles. (Died in Committee on Governance and Finance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 222—Padilla—Genetic information:privacy. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 223—Liu—Education finance: Maximum Categorical Funding Flexibility and Accountability Program. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 224—Walters.

An act to add and repeal Section 125001.5 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to public health, and making an appropriation therefor.

2013

Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.

Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 3.

Apr. 4—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 421.) (April 3). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 15.

Apr. 15—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1009.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1187.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 18. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 3—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 225—Emmerson—Imprisonment: sentences punishable in state prison. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 226—Emmerson—Defendants: severe mental disorder: incarceration in state prison. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 227—Knight—Personal income tax. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 228—Knight—Enterprise zones. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 229—Knight—Student financial aid fraud. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 230—Knight—Local transportation funds: performance audits. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 231—Correa (Coauthors: Senators Block and Steinberg) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Garcia, Lowenthal, and Ting).

An act to add Article 11 (commencing with Section 33450) to Chapter 3 of Part 20 of Division 2 of Title 2 of the Education Code, relating to bullying.

2013

Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.

Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing May 1.

May 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 786.) (May 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 28—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1009.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1185.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 26).

Aug. 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 232—Monning—California Central Coast State Veterans Cemetery at Fort Ord Endowment Fund. (Chapter 694.)
- S.B. No. 233—Leno—Debt buying. (Chapter 64.)
- S.B. No. 234—Walters—Recreational off-highway vehicles. (Chapter 179.)
- S.B. No. 235—Wyland—Sales and use taxes: income taxes. (Died in Committee on Governance and Finance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 236—Pavley—School districts: four-day school week: Moorpark Unified School District. (Chapter 716.)

S.B. No. 237—Calderon (Coauthor: Assembly Member Brown).

An act to amend Sections 51430 and 51442 of the Education Code, relating to retroactive high school diplomas.

2013

Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.

Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing May 8.

May 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

May 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 880.) (May 8).

May 15—Read second time and amended. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 971.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 20—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 3—Referred to Coms. on ED. and V.A.

Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 13—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on V.A. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 12). Re-referred to Com. on V.A.

Jun. 19—Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- S.B. No. 238—Liu—Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy members: voting. (Chapter 211.)
- S.B. No. 239—Hernandez—Medi-Cal: hospitals: quality assurance fees: distinct part skilled nursing facilities. (Chapter 657.)

S.B. No. 240—Yee (Coauthor: Senator Lieu) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Grav and Pan).

An act to amend Section 3017 of, and to add Section 3025 to, the Elections Code, relating to elections.

2013

- Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.
- Feb. 21—Referred to Coms. on E. & C.A. and ED.
- Apr. 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 3-Re-referred to Coms. on ED. and E. & C.A. Apr.
- 5—Set for hearing April 17. Apr.
- 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 17—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.
- 19—Set for hearing April 24. Apr.
- 22—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Apr.
- 19—Set for hearing January 7 in E. & C.A. pending receipt. Dec.

- Jan. 6-Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Coms. on E. & C.A. and ED. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Jan. Page 2558.) (January 7). Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- 10—Set for hearing January 15. Jan.
- Jan. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 2597.) (January 15). Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. -Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan.
- 23—Placed on APPR. suspense file. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2644.) Jan. (January 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 2687.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Jan.
- S.B. No. 241—Evans—Oil Severance Tax Law. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 242—Wyland (Coauthor: Senator DeSaulnier).

An act to add and repeal Section 27567 of the Streets and Highways Code, relating to transportation.

2013

- Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.
- Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 16.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 568.) (April 16).
- Apr. 23—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 6—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 8—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 907.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 24—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jul. 1—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Aug. 12—Hearing postponed by committee.

S.B. No. 243—Wyland—Professional clinical counselors. (Chapter – 465.)

S.B. No. 244—Liu.

An act to amend Section 647 of the Penal Code, relating to crimes.

- Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.
- Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 755.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1089.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 25—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 245—Correa.

An act to amend Section 1632 of the Civil Code, relating to consumer affairs.

2013

12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb

Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.

Feb. 21-Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

3-Re-referred to Coms. on E.O. and GOV. & F. Apr.

5—Set for hearing April 17. Apr. Apr.

11—Hearing postponed by committee.

2014

Ian 6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.Q. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jan. 9-Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 14.

Jan. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2599.)

Jan. 22—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2638.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on JUD.

10-From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes Jun. 9. Noes 0.) (June 10).

Jun. 11—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5548.) Ordered to the Jun. Senate.

Jun. 16—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Jun. 18—Ordered to special consent calendar.

26—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4145.) Jun. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Jul. 10—Approved by the Governor.

10—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 117, Statutes of 2014. Jul.

- S.B. No. 246—Fuller—Bighorn–Desert View Water Agency. (Chapter 343.)
- S.B. No. 247—Liu—Pupil assessment: grade 2 diagnostic assessments. (Chapter – 479.)
- S.B. No. 248—Wyland—Professional corporations. (Died in Committee on Banking and Financial Institutions pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 249—Leno—Public health: health records: confidentiality. (Chapter -445.
- S.B. No. 250—Wolk—Olive Oil Commission of California. (Chapter 344.)
- S.B. No. 251—Calderon—Insurance: notice: electronic transmission. (Chapter – 369.)

- S.B. No. 252—Liu—CalWORKs: welfare—to—work requirements. (Chapter 563.)
- S.B. No. 253—Hueso—Controlled substances: synthetic cannabinoids and synthetic stimulants. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 254—Hancock—Solid waste: used mattresses: recycling and recovery. (Chapter 388.)
- S.B. No. 255—Cannella—Disorderly conduct: invasion of privacy. (Chapter 466.)
- S.B. No. 256—Lieu.

An act to add Part 8.2 (commencing with Section 7940) to Division 5 of the Labor Code, relating to trampoline courts.

2013

Aug.

Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.

Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 29—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 663.) (April 24).

Apr. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR, suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1009.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 10. Page 1113.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Coms. on L. & E. and B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 27—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 26). Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 2.) (August 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 257—Hancock—Coastal resources: physical adaptations to climate change. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 258—Lieu—Workers' compensation. (Vetoed.)

- S.B. No. 259—Hancock—Higher Education Employer–Employee Relations Act: employees. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 260—Hancock—Youth offender parole hearings. (Chapter 312.)
- S.B. No. 261—Monning—Contractors: fraudulent use of license. (Chapter 163.)
- S.B. No. 262—Monning—Contractors. (Chapter 180.)
- S.B. No. 263—Monning.

An act to amend Section 1071 of the Labor Code, relating to employment.

2013

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 21—Referred to Coms. on B., P. & E.D. and JUD.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 20—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 464.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 18—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 25—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 2—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 3—Set for hearing May 13.
- May 13—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to SenateRule 28.8.
- May 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 15—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 971.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 20—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 3—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

- Jan. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jan. 30-Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 2—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on L. & E. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 2). Re-referred to Com. on L. & E.
- Jun. 4—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

- S.B. No. 264—Pavley—Accountable care organizations. (Died in Committee on Health pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 265—Lara—Postsecondary education: electronic textbooks. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 266—Lieu.

An act to amend Section 1741.1 of the Labor Code, relating to public works.

2013

- Feb 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 3.
- Mar. 18-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. -Hearing postponed by committee. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 10.
- Apr. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Aves 9. Noes 0. Page 506.) (April 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 26—Set for hearing May 6. Apr.
- May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

- Jan. 6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 9-Re-referred to Com. on L. & I.R. Jan.
- Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 15.
- Jan. 15—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 2600.) (January 15). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. 16—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan.
- Jan. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule
- Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 5. Page 2635.) Ordered to the Jan. Assembly.
- Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- 24-Referred to Com. on L. & E. Apr.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 25).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 6). Aug.
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6340.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 22. Page 6452.) Ordered to the
- 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.
- 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 28. Noes 9. Page 4937.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 916, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 267—Pavley.

An act to amend Section 60852.2 of the Education Code, relating to pupil assessment.

2013

Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.

Feb. 21—Referred to Coms. on E. & C.A. and ED.

Mar. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on ED. and E. & C.A.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 17.

Apr. 17—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 25—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on E. & C.A. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 694.) (April 24). Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing April 30.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 749.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1010.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 8. Page 1179.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—Motion to reconsider made by Senator Pavley. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1200.) Read third time and amended. Senate Rule 29.3 suspended. (Page 1202.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 8. Page 1202.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 31—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and U. & C.

2014

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a). (Ayes 55. Noes 20. Page 5544.)

Jun. 19—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on ED. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 19). Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 57. Noes 19. Page 6404.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on ED. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4868.) Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Aug. 27—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 4923.)

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4948.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 479, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 268—Gaines.

An act to add Section 32132.7 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to health care districts, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.

Feb. 21—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Feb. 28—Set for hearing March 19.

Mar. 13—Hearing postponed by committee.

Mar. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A. Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 15.

Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2598.) (January 15).

Jan. 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 30—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2685.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 10—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

May 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (May 7).

May 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 19—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 73. Noes 0. Page 5024.) Ordered to the Senate.

May 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. May 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

May 29—Approved by the Governor.

May 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 18, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 269—Hill—Prepaid rental listing service. (Chapter – 436.)

S.B. No. 270—Padilla, De León, and Lara (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo and Dababneh) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bonta, Levine, and Pan).

An act to add Chapter 5.3 (commencing with Section 42280) to Part 3 of Division 30 of the Public Resources Code, relating to solid waste, and making an appropriation therefor.

2013

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 15—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 17.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 486.) (April 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Apr. 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 24—Ordered to special consent calendar.

Apr. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 712.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 16—Referred to Com. on L. & E.

Jun. 27—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 5—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Feb. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. & E.

Feb. 10—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. (Corrected April 2.)

Apr. 21—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (April 21). Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

May 19—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 3.) (May 14).

May 20—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 11. Noes 3.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6283.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 38. Noes 33. Page 6428.) Motion to reconsider made by Assembly Member Bonta.

Aug. 26—Motion to reconsider continued to August 28.

Aug. 28—Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 51. Noes 25. Page 6635.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 45. Noes 31. Page 6636.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 28—In Senate. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on E.Q. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4939.) Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.

Aug. 29—Set for hearing August 29. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 5014.) Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 15. Page 4998.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 850, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 271—Hernandez—Associate Degree Nursing Scholarship Program. (Chapter – 384.)

- S.B. No. 272—Corbett—Advertising and solicitations: government and military endorsements. (Chapter 695.)
- S.B. No. 273—Gaines—Farm vehicles: registration exemptions. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 274—Leno—Family law: parentage: child custody and support. (Chapter 564.)
- S.B. No. 275—Cannella—Local flood control: indebtedness and liability. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 276—Roth—Public contracts: small business contracts. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 277—Beall—State Peace Officers' and Firefighters' Defined Contribution Plan. (Chapter 755.)
- S.B. No. 278—Gaines—Land use: housing element. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 279—Hancock—San Francisco Bay Restoration Authority. (Chapter 514.)
- S.B. No. 280—Lieu—Insurance affordability programs: application form. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 281—Calderon—Life insurance: accelerated death benefits. (Chapter 345.)
- S.B. No. 282—Yee—Confidential medical information: required authorization to disclose. (Chapter 58.)

S.B. No. 283—Hancock.

An act to amend Section 18901.3 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to social services.

2013

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

15—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 17. Feb.

28—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S. Feb.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.

10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes Apr. 1. Page 485.) (April 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR. 12—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr.

Apr. 17—Hearing postponed by committee.

19—Set for hearing April 29. Apr.

29-Placed on APPR. suspense file. Apr.

17—Set for hearing May 23. May

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1010.) (May

28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. May

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 8. Page 1173.) Ordered to the

30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Mav

Jun. 14-Referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 18-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (July 2).

5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Aug.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission. Aug.

- S.B. No. 284—De León—Income taxes: credits: contributions to education funds. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 285—De León—Student financial aid: Cal Grant Program. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 286—Yee—Vehicles: high-occupancy vehicle lanes. (Chapter -414.)
- S.B. No. 287—Walters—Prison: community supervision: eligibility. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 288—Lieu—Employment protections: time off. (Chapter 756.)
- S.B. No. 289—Correa—Vehicles: driving under the influence: drugs. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 290—Knight—Nonresident tuition exemption: veterans. (Chapter 696.)
- S.B. No. 291—Hill—Public Utilities Commission: safety enforcement: gas and electrical corporations. (Chapter – 601.)

- S.B. No. 292—Corbett—Employment: sexual harassment. (Chapter 88.)
- S.B. No. 293—DeSaulnier (Coauthor: Assembly Member Holden).

 An act to amend Section 31910 of the Penal Code, relating to firearms.

2013

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 15—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 17.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 16.

Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 568.) (April 16). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1010.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 14. Page 1158.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (July 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 294—Emmerson—Sterile drug products. (Chapter 565.)
- S.B. No. 295—Emmerson—Sexually violent predators: civil commitment. (Chapter 182.)
- S.B. No. 296—Correa—County veterans service officers.(Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 297—Roth.

An act to amend Sections 999, 999.1, 999.2, 999.5, 999.12, and 1104 of the Military and Veterans Code, and to amend Sections 10115, 10115.13, and 10115.15 of the Public Contract Code, relating to disabled veterans.

2013

Feb. 15—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 465.) (April 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—Placed on APPR, suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1010.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1099.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Coms. on J., E.D., & E. and A. & A.R.

Aug. 8—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- S.B. No. 298—Wyland—Local government: supplemental law enforcement services. (Chapter 626.)
- S.B. No. 299—DeSaulnier—Firearms: lost or stolen: reports. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 300—Hancock—Instructional materials: revised curriculum frameworks: science and English language arts. (Chapter 480.)
- S.B. No. 301—Liu—Education facilities: Kindergarten–University Public Education Facilities Bond Act of 2014. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 302—Cannella (Coauthors: Senators Gaines and Huff).

An act to amend Section 14501 of, to add Sections 38087, 38096, 38097, 38098, and 38104 to, and to repeal Sections 38092 and 38102 of, the Education Code, relating to school cafeterias.

2013

Feb. 15—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing May 1.

May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 786.) (May

May 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1011.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1203.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 18—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 12).

Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 3—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 303—Knight—Peace officers: identification certificates: concealed weapon endorsement. (Chapter – 149.)

S.B. No. 304—Lieu—Healing arts: boards. (Chapter – 515.)

S.B. No. 305—Lieu—Healing arts: boards. (Chapter – 516.)

S.B. No. 306—Torres.

An act to amend Section 2732 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to nursing.

2013

Feb. 15—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 733.) (April 29).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1011.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1100.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Aug. 5—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 8—From committee: Be re–referred to Coms. on B.,P. & C.P. and HEALTH. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (August 8). Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

2014

Jan. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

- S.B. No. 307—Price—Healing arts: Veterinary Medical Board. (Died on Senate inactive file pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 308—Lieu—Professions and vocations. (Chapter 333.)
- S.B. No. 309—Lieu—State Athletic Commission. (Chapter 370.)
- S.B. No. 310—Calderon—Mortgages: foreclosure notices: title companies. (Chapter 251.)
- S.B. No. 311—Padilla—Local elections: charters and charter proposals. (Chapter 184.)
- S.B. No. 312—Knight—Absences: confidential medical services: parent or guardian consent. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 313—DeLeón—Public Safety Officers Procedural Bill of Rights Act. (Chapter 779.)

S.B. No. 314—Cannella—State Highway Route 25. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 315—Lieu.

An act to amend Sections 7011.4, 7027.2, 7028, and 7110.5 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to contractors.

2013

- Feb. 15—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 30—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 2—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- May 3—Set for hearing May 7.
- May 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 852.) (May 7).
- May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 15—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 973.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 20—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 3—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 5—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- May 29—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 2—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).
- Jun. 5—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 5). Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6046.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 18—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4543.) Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Aug. 19—Set for hearing August 20.
- Aug. 20—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 4670.)
- Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4756.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.
- Sep. 17—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 17—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 392, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 316—Block.

An act to amend Section 17075.50 of, and to add Article 4.5 (commencing with Section 32247) to Chapter 2 of Part 19 of Division 1 of Title 1 of, the Education Code, relating to school safety.

2013

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED. Set for hearing May 1.

May 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 786.) (May 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1011.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1164.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 27—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 26). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 3—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 317—Calderon—Tax credits: annual reports. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 318—Hill—Consumer loans: Pilot Program for Increased Access to Responsible Small Dollar Loans. (Chapter 467.)
- S.B. No. 319—Price—Developmental services: regional centers: data compilation. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 320—Beall—Health care coverage: acquired brain injury. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 321—Price—Developmental services: regional centers: performance contracts. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 322—Hueso—Water recycling. (Chapter 637.)

S.B. No. 323—Lara (Principal coauthors: Senators DeSaulnier and Lieu) (Coauthors: Senators De León, Hancock, Hill, Leno, Monning, and Yee) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Atkins, Bloom, Buchanan, Eggman, Garcia, Gomez, Gordon, Lowenthal, Mitchell, and Rendon).
An act to amend Section 6361 of, and to add Section 23701.3 to, the Revenue and

An act to amend Section 6361 of, and to add Section 23701.3 to, the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2013

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 15—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 484.) (April 10).

Apr. 16—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Apr. 30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 9. Page 1152.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on REV. & TAX. and JUD.

Aug. 12—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice (Com. on JUD.) suspended. (Ayes 53. Noes 25. Page 2503.) Set, first hearing. Referred to REV. & TAX. suspense file. From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (August 12). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (August 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 21).

Aug. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 12—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Eggman.

2014

Jun. 26—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

Jun. 30—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading. Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

- S.B. No. 324—Wright—Alcoholic beverages: tied-house restrictions: advertising. (Chapter 164.)
- S.B. No. 325—Block—Trustees of the California State University: student members. (Chapter 175.)
- S.B. No. 326—Beall—Sex offenders. (Chapter 279.)

S.B. No. 327—Yee.

An act to amend Sections 1473.5 and 4801 of the Penal Code, relating to human trafficking.

2013

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

28-Referred to Com. on PUB. S. Feb.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 9.

2-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

-From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes Apr. 1. Page 468.) (April 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
12—Set for hearing April 22.
22—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

Apr.

Apr.

17—Set for hearing May 23. May

Mav 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 1011.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 5. Page 1101.) Ordered to the May Assembly.

29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Mav

Jun. 6-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes Jun. 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

3—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Jul.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 328—Knight—Counties: public works contracts. (Chapter 517.)
- S.B. No. 329—Gaines—Community colleges: nonresident tuition: Lake Tahoe Community College. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to J.R. 62(a).)
- S.B. No. 330—Padilla—Pupil instruction: health framework: mental health instruction. (Chapter – 481.)
- S.B. No. 331—Liu—California Library Services Act: statewide communications and delivery collaborative network. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 332—Emmerson—California Health Benefit Exchange: records. (Chapter – 446.)
- S.B. No. 333—Lieu—Crimes: emergencies: false reporting. (Chapter 284.)
- S.B. No. 334—Fuller—Recreational off-highway vehicles: seat location: passengers. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 335—Yee—Expenditures: service contracts. (Chapter 757.)

- S.B. No. 336—Huff—Air pollution: gasoline blends. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 337—Emmerson—State Highway Route 74. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 338—Hill—Charter-party carriers of passengers: limousines: fire extinguishers. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 339—Cannella (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Gray). An act to amend Section 17144.5 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, and making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing May 8.

May 13—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 881.) (May 8).

May 14—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 15—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 972.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 20—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 3—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 20—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Aug. 5—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Feb. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Feb. 14—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

- S.B. No. 340—Jackson—Law enforcement: anti-reproductive-rights crimes. (Chapter 285.)
- S.B. No. 341—DeSaulnier—Redevelopment. (Chapter 796.)
- S.B. No. 342—Yee—Foster children: social worker: visits. (Chapter 492.)

S.B. No. 343—Yee (Coauthor:Senator Beall) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo, Maienschein, and Olsen).

An act to repeal and add Section 391 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to juveniles.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28—Referred to Coms. on HUMAN S. and JUD.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 485.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 753.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1012.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1103.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on JUD. and HUM. S.

Jun. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on HUM. S. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re–referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Aug. 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Aug. 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 344—Padilla—Schools. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 345—Evans—Attorneys: annual membership fees. (Chapter 681.)
- S.B. No. 346—Beall—Public social services: records. (Chapter 658.)
- S.B. No. 347—Beall—Youth shelters: funding. (Chapter 493.)
- S.B. No. 348—Galgiani—Agricultural seed: county seed enforcement subventions. (Chapter 385.)
- S.B. No. 349—Walters—Home– and community–based services waiver for the developmentally disabled: sheltered work. (Died in Committee on Human Services pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 350—Beall—Vehicles: motorcycles. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 351—Hernandez—Health care coverage: hospital billing. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 352—Pavley—Medical assistants: supervision. (Chapter 286.)
- S.B. No. 353—Lieu—Health care coverage: language assistance. (Chapter 447.)
- S.B. No. 354—Roth and Correa (Principal coauthor: Senator Wolk).

 An act to add Section 713 to the Military and Veterans Code, and to amend Section 1095 of the Unemployment Insurance Code, relating to veterans.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Feb. 28—Referred to Coms. on V.A. and L. & I.R.
- Mar. 12—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 14—Re-referred to Com. on V.A.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 488.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1012.) (May 23).
- May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1102.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 6—Referred to Coms. on V.A. and L. & E.
- Jun. 19—Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 355—Beall.

An act to amend Sections 17053.30 and 23630 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and N.R. & W.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on N.R. & W. and GOV. & F.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 641.) (April 23).

Apr. 25—Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Set for hearing May 1.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7, Noes 0, Page 751.) (May 1).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

2014

Jan.

Jan. 21—Set for hearing January 23.

23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2644.) (January 23).

Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 2662.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.

May 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.

Jun. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Referred to REV. & TAX. suspense file.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6414.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4876.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 620, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 356—Yee.

An act to amend Section 19858 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to gaming.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 3—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass (Ayes 7)

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 3. Page 639.) (April 23).

Apr. 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 5. Page 941.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 16—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 28—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 26). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 357—Correa—Elective Percutaneous Coronary Intervention (PCI) Pilot Program. (Chapter 202.)
- S.B. No. 358—Corbett—Military leave: domestic partner. (Died in Committee on Veterans Affairs pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 359—Corbett—Vehicles: retirement and replacement. (Chapter 415.)
- S.B. No. 360—Padilla—Certification of voting systems. (Chapter 602.)

S.B. No. 361—Padilla.

An act to amend Sections 2146, 2153, and 2408 of, to add Section 2169 to, to add Chapter 8 (commencing with Section 2600) to Division 2 of, and to repeal Section 2601 of, the Elections Code, relating to elections.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 749.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1012.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 9. Page 1102.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 6—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jul. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & R.

Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (August 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR. (Corrected August 28.)

Aug. 30—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Hearing postponed by committee.

- S.B. No. 362—Padilla—Voting procedures: natural disasters. (Chapter 566.)
- S.B. No. 363—Wright—Firearms: criminal storage: unsafe handguns: fees. (Chapter 758.)
- S.B. No. 364—Steinberg—Mental health. (Chapter 567.)
- S.B. No. 365—Wolk—Jail construction: funding. (Chapter 627.)
- S.B. No. 366—Wright—Traffic fines: ability to pay. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 367—Block—Developmental services: regional centers: cultural and linguistic competency. (Chapter 682.)

- S.B. No. 368—Pavley—Teachers: added authorization in special education. (Chapter 717.)
- S.B. No. 369—De León—State claims. (Chapter 314.)
- S.B. No. 370—Lieu—Income tax: credits: qualified commercial production. (Died in Committee on Governance and Finance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 371—De León—Claims against the state: appropriation. (Chapter 9.)
- S.B. No. 372—Emmerson—State property: surplus. (Died in Committee on Governmental Organization pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 373—Huff—Sales and use taxes: gross receipts: definition. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 374—Steinberg—Firearms: assault weapons. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 375—Committee on Labor and Industrial Relations—Workers' compensation. (Chapter 287.)
- S.B. No. 376—Correa—Sales and use taxes: exemption: manufacturing: research and development. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 377—Lieu—Public works:project determinations: wage and penalty assessments. (Chapter 780.)
- S.B. No. 378—Block—Official record of conviction: admissibility of electronically digitized copy. (Chapter 150.)
- S.B. No. 379—Hancock—School attendance: early and middle college high schools. (Chapter 372.)
- S.B. No. 380—Padilla—Communications: service interruptions. (Chapter 371.)
- S.B. No. 381—Yee—Healing arts: chiropractic practice. (Died in Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 382—Roth—Veterans' benefits: Department of Veterans Affairs. (Died in Committee on Veterans Affairs pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 383—Jackson.

An act to amend Sections 1747.02 and 1747.08 of the Civil Code, relating to credit cards.

2013

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 7.
- May 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 852.) (May 7).
- May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 24—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 30—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Corbett.

- Jan. 28—From inactive file. Ordered to second reading. Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jan. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 13. Page 2689.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Coms. on B. & F. and JUD.
- Jun. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B. & F.
- Jun. 19—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to Com. on JUD.) suspended. (Page 5606.)
- Jun. 23—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 384—Gaines and DeSaulnier (Coauthor: Assembly Member Gatto).

An act to amend Sections 70010.5 and 70011 of the Education Code, relating to scholarships, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 756.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 9—Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- May 24—Set for hearing June 5.
- Jun. 5—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 1246.) (June 5). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 28—Set for hearing August 30.
- Aug. 30—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2051.) (August 30).
- Sep. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Sep. 4—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2139.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Sep. 4—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

- Apr. 10—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- May 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Aug. 4—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 5—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5918.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4399.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 242, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 385—Block—Firearms: Private Patrol Operators: registration and assignment. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 386—Correa—School finance: county superintendents of schools: regional occupational centers or programs. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 387—Wright—Coastal resources: once–through cooling. (Died in Committee on Environmental Quality pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 388—Lieu.

An act to amend Sections 3253 and 3303 of the Government Code, relating to public employment.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and APPR.

Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 18—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 30—Set, second hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.

Dec. 19—Set for hearing January 14.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jan. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2591.) (January 14). Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 18—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.

Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2644.) (January 23).

Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 2. Page 2686.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 73. Noes 4. Page 6409.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 389—Wright—South Coast Air Quality Management District: electric generating facilities: emissions offsets. (Failed Passage in Committee on Environmental Quality.)

- S.B. No. 390—Wright—Employee wage withholdings: failure to remit. (Chapter 718.)
- S.B. No. 391—DeSaulnier (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Atkins, Bocanegra, and Gordon) (Coauthors: Senators Block, Correa, De León, Evans, Hancock, Hill, Leno, Lieu, Liu, Pavley, Price, and Roth) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo, Ammiano, Bloom, Bonilla, Chau, Garcia, Gonzalez, Roger Hernández, Lowenthal, Mullin, Quirk–Silva, Skinner, Stone, Torres, and Wieckowski).
 - An act to add Section 27388.1 to the Government Code, and to add Chapter 2.5 (commencing with Section 50470) to Part 2 of Division 31 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to housing, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Feb. 28—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and GOV. & F.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 10—Fromcommittee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 6. Noes 3. Page 487.) (April 9). Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 660.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 6—Hearing postponed by committee.
- May 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR. Set for hearing May 13.
- May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1013.) (May 23).
- May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 12. Page 1166.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Coms. on H. & C.D. and L. & E.
- Aug. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on H. & C.D.
- Aug. 12—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on L. & E. (Ayes 4. Noes 2.) (August 12). Re-referred to Com. on L. & E.
- Aug. 15—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (August 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 30—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Hearing postponed by committee.
- S.B. No. 392—Berryhill—Fish and Game Code: game birds and waterfowl. (Chapter 346.)
- S.B. No. 393—Walters—Prescription drugs: procurement: false representation. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 394—Walters—Prescription drugs. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 395—Jackson—Hazardous waste: wells. (Died on Senate inactive file pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 396—De León (Principal coauthor: Senator Lara) (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo, Fong, and Williams) (Coauthors: Senators Correa, Lieu, and Padilla) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bonta, Chau, Gonzalez, V. Manuel Pérez, Rendon, and Yamada).

An act to repeal Sections 48215 and 66010.8 of the Education Code, to repeal Section 53069.65 of the Government Code, to repeal Chapter 1.3 (commencing with Section 130) of Part 1 of Division 1 of the Health and Safety Code, to repeal Section 834b of the Penal Code, and to repeal Section 10001.5 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to public services.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 16.

Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 568.) (April 16). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Placed on APPR, suspense file.

May 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1013.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Made Special Order for Wednesday, May 29, at 10:30 a.m.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 14. Page 1150.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2.) (August 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 30).

Sep. 3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Sep. 4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 6—Read third time and amended. (Page 2953.) Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 11—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 35. Noes 34. Page 3250.) Motion to reconsider made by Assembly Member Rendon.

Sep. 12—Reconsideration granted. (Page 3311.) Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Rendon.

2014

Jun.

May 23—Noticeof intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member Holden.

May 27—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.

5—Read third time and amended. (Page 5424.) Ordered to third reading. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.

Jun. 12—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 12). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 25—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 63. Noes 1. Page 6028.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 18—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on JUD. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4543.) Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Aug. 19—Set for hearing August 20.
- Aug. 20—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4671.)
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4719.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.
- Sep. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 318, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 397—Hueso (Coauthors: Senators Block and Lara).

An act to add Chapter 8 (commencing with Section 15400) to Division 6 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2013

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 3.
- Mar. 19—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 9—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 758.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 3—Set for hearing May 13.
- May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1013.) (May 23).
- May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1180.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on TRANS. and JUD.
- Jun. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (July 1). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (August 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 398—Galgiani—Horse racing: distribution of proceeds. (Vetoed.)

S.B. No. 399—Wright—California Prompt Payment Act. (Vetoed.)

- S.B. No. 400—Jackson—Employment protections: victims of domestic violence, sexual assault, or stalking. (Chapter 759.)
- S.B. No. 401—Hueso—Administrative practices. (Chapter 212.)
- S.B. No. 402—De León—Breastfeeding. (Chapter 666.)
- S.B. No. 403—Cannella—State highway routes. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 404—Jackson.

An act to amend Sections 12920, 12921, 12926, 12940, and 12955.2 of the Government Code, relating to fair employment.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 2.

Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 389.) (April 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 15.

Apr. 15—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1013.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 13. Page 1163.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on L. & E. and JUD.

Jun. 27—Fromcommittee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 26). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 3.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 405—Padilla—Solid waste: single-use carryout bags. (Died on Senate inactive file pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 406—Evans.

An act to amend, add, and repeal Section 1714 of, and to add and repeal Title 11.5 (commencing with Section 1730) to Part 3 of, the Code of Civil Procedure, relating to tribal court civil judgments.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28-Referred to Com. on JUD.

19—Set for hearing January 14. Dec.

2014

6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Jan. amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Jan. -From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2599.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. 16—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan.

Jan. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule

22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Jan.

23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2635.) Ordered to the Ian Assembly.

Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

24—Referred to Com. on JUD. Apr.

10-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Jun. amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 17).

Jun. 18—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Jul.

Aug. 4—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5913.) Ordered to the

7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4399.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m. Aug.

22—Approved by the Governor. Aug.

22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 243, Statutes of 2014. Aug.

- 407—Hill—Local government: officers and employees: contracts. (Chapter – 213.)
- S.B. No. 408—De León—Transportation funds. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 409—Emmerson—Disaster recovery project areas: enforceable obligations. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 410—Yee—Anesthesiologist assistants. (Died in Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 411—Wolk.

An act to add Chapter 2.5 (commencing with Section 1954.201) to Title 5 of Part 4 of Division 3 of the Civil Code, to add Section 17922.14 to the Health and Safety Code, and to add Section 517 to, and to add Article 5 (commencing with Section 537) to Chapter 8 of Division 1 of, the Water Code, relating to water.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 696.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

May 7—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 9—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 867.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 9—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on AGRI.

Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on AGRI.

Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 4—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

Aug. 20—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

Aug. 21—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 51. Noes 20. Page 6338.) Ordered to third reading. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.

- S.B. No. 412—Knight—Sales and use taxes: exemption: aerospace products manufacturing: research and development. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 413—Knight—Personal income taxes: credit: STEM teachers. (Died in Committee on Governance and Finance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 414—Knight—Income taxes: credits: qualified employees. (Died in Committee on Governance and Finance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 415—Knight (Coauthor: Senator Fuller) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Fox and Beth Gaines).

An act to amend Section 2211 of the Civil Code, relating to civil liability.

2013

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 7.
- May 7—Heard for testimony only.
- Dec. 19—Set for hearing January 14.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jan. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2599.) (January 14).
- Jan. 22—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 2655.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 27—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5547.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 16—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11:30 a.m.
- Jun. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 48, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 416—Liu—Surplus residential property. (Chapter 468.)
- S.B. No. 417—Berryhill—Public buildings and works: qualifications of contractors. (Died in Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 418—Jackson (Principal coauthor: Senator Block) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Atkins).

An act to add Section 1091.5 to the Public Utilities Code, relating to energy.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Feb. 28—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 16.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 11—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 750.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 15—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 971.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 20—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 10-Referred to Coms. on U. & C. and J., E.D., & E.

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 14—Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 17—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on U. & C. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jul. 1—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee.

2014

Feb. 3—Returned to Chief Clerk pursuant to Joint Rule 62(a).

S.B. No. 419—Block.

An act to amend Sections 1214 and 2085.5 of the Penal Code, relating to restitution.

2013

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 756.) (April 30).
- May 8—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1086.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jul. 2—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Aug. 13—Hearing postponed by committee.

- Mar. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 12—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 4—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time and amended. (Page 6022.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6171.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 20—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4637.) Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 20—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 22—Action rescinded whereby the bill was read third time, passed, and ordered to the Senate. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 6316.) Read third time and amended. (Page 6346.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6576.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4934.) Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Aug. 29—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 5015.) Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4979.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 20—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 513, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 420—Walters—Public postsecondary education: resident classification. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 421—Hernandez.

An act to add Section 52244 to the Education Code, relating to pupil instruction.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing May 1.

May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 786.) (May 1).

May 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1013.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1174.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Aug. 15—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (August 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 422—Huf—Credit unions. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 423—Huff—Public transportation employees: strikes: prohibition. (Died in Committee on Public Employment and Retirement pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 424—Emmerson—Vehicles: windshields: obstructions. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 425—DeSaulnier—Public works: the Public Works Peer Review Act of 2013. (Chapter 252.)
- S.B. No. 426—Corbett—Civil procedure: deficiency judgments. (Chapter 65.)

- S.B. No. 427—Monning—Vessels: equipment requirements: personal flotation devices. (Chapter 256.)
- S.B. No. 428—Anderson—School safety: The Safe Classrooms Act. (Failed Passage in Committee on Education.)
- S.B. No. 429—Hernandez—San Gabriel Basin Water Quality Authority Act. (Chapter 214.)
- S.B. No. 430—Wright (Coauthor: Senator Hancock) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Mitchell and John A. Pérez).

An act to amend, repeal, and add Section 49455 of the Education Code, relating to pupil health.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on ED. and HEALTH.
- Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 10.
- Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 484.) (April 10).
- Apr. 18—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 23—Set for hearing May 1.
- May 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 791.) (May 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 3—Set for hearing May 13.
- May 8—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1013.) (May 23).
- May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1104.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 27—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 26). Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- S.B. No. 431—Price—Economic development: California Socioeconomic Development Pods Program. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 432—Price—School accountability: advisory committee: creativity index. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 433—Lara—Emergencies: the State 911 Advisory Board. (Died in Committee on Energy, Utilities, and Communications pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 434—Hill.

An act to amend Section 854.5 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to the Public Utilities Commission.

2013

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 24. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing May 1.
- Apr. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 29—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 751.) (May 1).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 990.) (May 20).
- May 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 24—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jul. 8—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Hill.

2014

- Jan. 6—From inactive file. Ordered to second reading. Read second time. Amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jan. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10(c).
- Jan. 14—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Jan. 15—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 2. Page 2621.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 21—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 9).
- Jun. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5547.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 16—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 23—Withdrawn from engrossing and enrolling. Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 23—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 4—Action rescinded whereby the bill was read third time, passed, and ordered to the Senate. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time and amended. (Page 5970.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6022.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 27. Noes 0. Page 4544.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 546, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 435—Padilla—Compensation: meal and rest or recovery periods. (Chapter – 719.)

- S.B. No. 436—Jackson—Port Hueneme Beach shoreline protection. (Chapter 416.)
- S.B. No. 437—Berryhill—Disabled veterans: contracting preferences. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 438—Hancock (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Skinner).
 An act to add Section 7872 to the Labor Code, relating to refineries.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 664.) (April 24). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1014.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 9. Page 1104.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on L. & E.

Jun. 27—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 26). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 439—Evans.

An act to amend Section 17144.5 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, and making an appropriation therefor.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 756.) (April 30).

May 2—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 969.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 20—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 3—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and HEALTH.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 18). Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 24—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96.

- S.B. No. 440—Padilla—Public postsecondary education: Student Transfer Achievement Reform Act. (Chapter 720.)
- S.B. No. 441—Calderon—Education employment: certificated employees. (Failed Passage in Committee on Education.)
- S.B. No. 442—Wyland—State Board of Equalization: erroneous charges. (Chapter 253.)

S.B. No. 443—Walters.

An act to amend Sections 1596.793 and 18897 of, to add Section 18897.8 to, and to repeal and add Section 18897.1 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to housing.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 15—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 507.) (April 10).

Apr. 16—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1014.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 29—From special consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

May 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1199.) Ordered to the Assembly

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jul. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

May 21—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 17).

Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 444—Hueso—State Highway Route 86: relinquishment. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 445—Hill.

An act to amend Sections 25299.32, 25299.43, 25299.50, 25299.50.2, 25299.50.3, 25299.50.4, 25299.51, 25299.51.2, 25299.57, 25299.58, 25299.59, 25299.70, 25299.78, 25299.81, 25299.94, 25299.101, 25299.104, 25299.105, 25299.106, and 25299.107 of, to add Sections 25292.05, 25299.50.6, 25299.51.3, 25299.51.4, 25299.71, 25299.80, 25299.80.5, 25299.80.6, and 25299.82 to, and to add and repeal Section 25299.50.7 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to hazardous substances, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 15.

Apr. 16—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 1. Page 564.) (April 15). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule

30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Apr.

May 6-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 9. Page 805.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Mav 6—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

20-Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. May

Aug. 5-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & C.P.

8-Re-referred to Com. on RLS. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on Aug. PUB. S. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (August 8). Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Aug. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 2513.)

15—Set, first hearing. Held in committee without recommendation. Aug.

Aug. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

2014

Jan. 8-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended, Re-referred to Com. on PUB, S.

Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 50. Noes 22. Page 3534.).

8—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M. (Ayes 10. Noes May 0.) (May 8). Re-referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.

Jun. 10-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).

18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Aug.

19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6342.) Ordered to third reading. 26—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 64. Noes 8. Page Aug.

Aug. 6491.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug.

26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. 27—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From Aug. committee: Be re-referred to Com. on E.Q. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4919.) Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.

-Set for hearing August 28. From committee: That the Assembly Aug. amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4959.)

Aug. -Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 4. Page 4968.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

25—Approved by the Governor. Sep.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 547, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 446—Cannella—Local government finance: property tax revenue allocations: County of San Benito. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 447—Lara—Surface mining operations. (Chapter 417.)
- S.B. No. 448—Leno—Energy: petroleum supply and pricing. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 449—Galgiani—Local water supply programs or projects: funding. (Died in Committee on Natural Resources and Water pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 450—Galgiani—Unattended collection boxes. (Died in Committee on Governance and Finance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 451—Huff—Open Enrollment Act: expansion to all school districts of residence. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 452—Huff—School intervention: parent empowerment. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 453—Huff—School employees: teachers: evaluation: termination. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 454—Corbett—Public resources: electric vehicle charging stations. (Chapter 418.)

S.B. No. 455—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 1279 of, and to add Section 1276.45 to, the Health and Safety Code, relating to health facilities.

2013

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 10.
- Apr. 15—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 507.) (April 10).
- Apr. 16—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 719.) (April 29).
- Apr. 30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May
 9—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 20. Noes 15. Page 866.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator Hernandez. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 866.)
- May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 10. Page 903.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 24—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 3.) (July 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 13).
- Aug. 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 49. Noes 22. Page 6192.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 20—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on HEALTH pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4637.) Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4637.) Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

 Aug. 20—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 5. Noes 3. Page 4671.)
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 8. Page 4912.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 456—Padilla.

An act to amend Section 398.4 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to energy.

2013

- 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

- 6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Jan. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 9-Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C. Jan.
- Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 14.
- Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2629.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. 15—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan.
- Jan. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2654.) Ordered to the Jan. Assembly.
- Jan. 27—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on U. & C.
- 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Jun.
- Jun. 23—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- S.B. No. 457—Monning—Vessels: collisions and accidents. (Chapter 165.)
- S.B. No. 458—Wright—Gangs: statewide database. (Chapter 797.)
- S.B. No. 459—Pavley—Vehicle retirement: low-income motor vehicle owners. (Chapter – 437.)
- S.B. No. 460—Pavley—Prenatal testing program: education. (Chapter 667.)

S.B. No. 461—Leno.

An act to amend Section 6217 of, and to add Section 6217.9 to, the Public Resources Code, relating to coastal resources.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 642.) (April 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.
- Apr. 30—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 24—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1014.) (May 23).
- May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 13. Page 1178.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Aug. 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (July 1).
- Aug. 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.
- S.B. No. 462—Monning—Employment: compensation. (Chapter 142.)
- S.B. No. 463—Pavley—Sentencing. (Chapter 508.)
- S.B. No. 464—Jackson—Child care: Healthy Eating and Physical Activity Act. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 465—Correa—Packaging and labeling: containers: slack fill. (Chapter 429.)

S.B. No. 466—DeSaulnier (Coauthor: Senator Wolk).

An act to add and repeal Chapter 4 (commencing with Section 11480) of Title 1 of Part 4 of the Penal Code, relating to the California Institute for Criminal Justice Policy.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 666.) (April 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

2014

Jan. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 21—Set for hearing January 23.

Jan. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2644.) (January 23).

Jan. 29—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 6. Page 2688.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 28—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and HIGHER ED.

May 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on HIGHER ED. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

- S.B. No. 467—Leno—Privacy: electronic communications: warrant. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 468—Emmerson—Developmental services: statewide Self–Determination Program. (Chapter 683.)

S.B. No. 469—Corbett.

An act to amend Section 35110 of, and to add Section 35405 to, the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2013

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on T. & H., GOV. & F., and APPR.
- Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 9.
- Mar. 27—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Dec. 19—Set for hearing January 14.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on GOV. & F. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 2591.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Jan. 15—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 16—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Jan. 17—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2621.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 21—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 16).
- Jun. 18—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 5650.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 23—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 25—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Jul. 3—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4255.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jul. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10:30 a.m.
- Jul. 16—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 133, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 470—Wright—Community development: economic opportunity. (Chapter 659.)
- S.B. No. 471—Berryhill—Personal income taxes: credit. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 472—Hill—Gaming: licenses. (Chapter 760.)

S.B. No. 473—Block (Coauthor: Senator Anderson) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Chávez and Waldron).

An act to amend Section 186.22 of the Penal Code, relating to human trafficking.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 666.) (April 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Hearing postponed by committee.

May 7—Set for hearing May 13.

May 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 13—Placed on APPR, suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1014.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1177.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jun. 27—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 3—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 30).

Sep. 3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Sep. 4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 6—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

2014

Jul. 3—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

Aug. 4—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 7—Read third time and amended. (Page 5911.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 5968.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 13—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4469.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 28—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 28—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 474—Nielsen—Appropriation of water: Sewerage Commission Oroville. (Died in Committee on Natural Resources and Water pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 475—Leno—Agricultural District 1-A: firearm sales at the Cow Palace. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 476—Steinberg—Insurance: special assessments. (Chapter 347.)

S.B. No. 477—Steinberg.

An act to amend Sections 9998.1, 9998.6, and 9998.8 of, to add Sections 9998.1.5, 9998.2.5, 9998.10, and 9998.11 to, and to repeal and add Section 9998.2 of, the Business and Professions Code, relating to foreign labor contractors.

2013

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 14—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2644.) (January 23).
- Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2687.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Coms. on L. & E. and JUD.
- May 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. & E.
- Jun. 11—Fromcommittee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 11). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 2.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 66. Noes 10. Page 6409.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4914.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 711, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 478—Cannella—Vehicles: length limitations: livestock vehicles. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 479—Block.

An act to amend Sections 6204, 12153, 12168.7, 12224, 12225, 12227, 12228, 12229, 12230, 12231, 12232, 12233, 12236, 14740, 14745, and 14746 of, to amend and repeal Sections 12234 and 12235 of, to add Sections 14751, 14757, 14768.1, and 14769.1 to, and to add Article 7 (commencing with Section 12270) to Chapter 3 of Part 2 of Division 3 of Title 2 of, and to repeal Article 3 (commencing with Section 14750), Article 4 (commencing with Section 14755), Article 6 (commencing with Section 14765), and Article 7 (commencing with Section 14769) of, Chapter 5 of Part 5.5 of Division 3 of Title 2 of, the Government Code, and to amend Section 135 of the Labor Code, relating to state records.

2013

May

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re–referred to Com. on G.O.

Apr. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 639.) (April 23). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 817.) (May 6).

May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 9—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 864.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 9—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 20—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 19). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 3—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 480—Yee—CalWORKs, Medi–Cal, and CalFresh: suspension of benefits. (Died in Committee on Human Services pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 481—Huff—California Public Employees' Pension Reform Act of 2013. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 482—Hill—Point–of–sale systems. (Chapter 166.)
- S.B. No. 483—Jackson—Hazardous materials: business and area plans. (Chapter 419.)
- S.B. No. 484—Wyland—Tax preparers. (Chapter 660.)

- S.B. No. 485—Calderon—Weighmasters: junk dealers and recyclers. (Chapter 518.)
- S.B. No. 486—DeSaulnier (Coauthors: Senators Cannella, Gaines, Hancock, Lara, Liu, Pavley, Roth, and Steinberg) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Lowenthal).

An act to amend Sections 14526 and 14526.5 of, to add Sections 14524.3, 14524.4, 14526.4, and 14526.6 to, and to repeal Section 14009 of, the Government Code, relating to transportation.

2013

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on G.O. and T. & H.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on T. & H. (Ayes 9. Noes 2. Page 465.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 759.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 3—Set for hearing May 13.
- May 9—Hearing postponed by committee.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1015.) (May 23).
- May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1105.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on A. & A.R. and TRANS.
- Jul. 1—Re-referred to Coms. on TRANS. and A. & A.R.
- Jul. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on A. & A.R. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (August 12). Re–referred to Com. on A. & A.R.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (August 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 30).
- Sep. 3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Sep. 4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Sep. 10—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

- May 15—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.
- May 19—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.
- May 23—Read third time and amended. (Page 5108.) Ordered to third reading. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.
- Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).

- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6283.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6415.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on T. & H. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4868.) Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Aug. 27—Set for hearing August 27. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 4924.)
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4939.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 917, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 487—Calderon—Workers' compensation insurance: Self–Insured Group Security Fund. (Died in Committee on Insurance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 488—Hueso—Substandard housing: regulations. (Chapter 89.)
- S.B. No. 489—Fuller—Water corporations: sewer system corporations: appointment of receiver. (Died in Committee on Energy, Utilities, and Communications pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 490—Jackson—Early Assessment Program: common core academic content standards. (Chapter 482.)

S.B. No. 491—Hernandez.

An act to add Section 2835.3 to the Business and Professions Code, relating to healing arts.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 22—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 734.) (April 29).
- May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 3—Set for hearing May 13.
- May 20—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 936.) (May 13).
- May 21—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 1102.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 10—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.
- Aug. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 2.) (August 13).
- Aug. 14—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 492—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 3041 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to optometry, and making an appropriation therefor.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 22—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing April 29.

May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 734.) (April 29).

May 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1015.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 5. Page 1116.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 10—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1.) (June 24).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 10. Noes 1.) (August 14).

Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 493—Hernandez—Pharmacy practice. (Chapter – 469.)

S.B. No. 494—Monning—Health care providers. (Chapter – 684.)

S.B. No. 495—Yee.

An act relating to postsecondary education employees.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 3.

Apr. 3—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 23—Set for hearing May 1.

May 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 787.) (May 1).

May 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 7—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 9—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to SenateRule 28.8 and be amended.

May 21—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 9. Page 1088.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

- S.B. No. 496—Wright—Improper governmental activity: disclosure: protection. (Chapter 781.)
- S.B. No. 497—Walters—California Global Warming Solutions Act of 2006: fees. (Died in Committee on Environmental Quality pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 498—Lara.

An act to amend Section 40106 of, and to add Section 44107 to, the Public Resources Code, relating to solid waste.

2013

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24. Feb.
- 11-Referred to Com. on RLS. Mar.
- 2-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 3-Re-referred to Com. on E.Q. Apr.
- 5—Set for hearing April 17. Apr.
- Apr. 11—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- 12—Set for hearing May 1. Apr.
- 1—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. May
- Dec. 19—Set for hearing January 15.

2014

- Jan. 6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Ian amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Jan. 16—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2615.) (January 15). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
 —Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan.
- 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file. Jan.
- Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2644.) (January 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2667.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Jan.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 9—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to Com. on E.S. & T.M.) suspended. (Page 5438.)
- Jun. 16—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on E.S. & T.M. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 16). Re-referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 17—Hearing postponed by committee.
- 25—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Jun. 6. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6). Aug.
- 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 73. Noes 2. Page 6154.) Ordered to the Aug.
- 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.
- Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4641.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m. Aug.
- 28—Approved by the Governor. Sep.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 746, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 499—Wyland—Property taxation: assessment: affordable housing. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 500—Lieu (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Gray and Pan). An act to amend Section 14124.20 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2013

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- 11-Referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Mar.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 9-Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. From committee with author's Jan. amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. Set for hearing January 13.
- 13—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes Jan. 0. Page 2582.) (January 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. 15—Set for hearing January 21.
- Ian
- Jan. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule
- 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Jan.
- 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2636.) Ordered to the Jan. Assembly.
- Jan. —In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Mav 29—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & C.P.
- 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes Jun. 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 26—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.
- Aug. 14—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.
- 18—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 55. Noes 19. Page 6337.) Ordered to Aug. third reading. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH pursuant to Assembly Rule
- 25—Action rescinded whereby the bill was re-referred to Com. on HEALTH Aug. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.

S.B. No. 501—Corbett.

An act to amend Section 12804.9 of the Vehicle Code, relating to drivers' licenses.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 663.) (April 23).

Apr. 30—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 2—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 10. Page 773.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 2—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 16—Referred to Coms. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M. and JUD.

Jun. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M.

Jun. 25—Heard for testimony only.

2014

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M.

Jun. 19—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).

Jun. 23—From committee: Be re-referred to Coms. on INS. and TRANS. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on INS.

S.B. No. 502—Block.

An act to amend Section 10504.5 of the Public Contract Code, relating to public contracts.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing May 1.

May 2—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 787.) (May 1). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

May 14—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 948.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 16—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 28—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 1.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 4.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 19. Page 6153.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4641.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 364, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 503—Galgiani—State employees: memorandum of understanding. (Died in Committee on Public Employment and Retirement pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 504—Berryhill—Fruit, nut, and vegetable standards: civil penalties. (Chapter 254.)

S.B. No. 505—Jackson.

An act to add Section 11106.4 to the Penal Code, relating to crime prevention.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 3.

Mar. 27—Hearing postponed by committee.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 484.) (April 10).

Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1015.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1174.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 12—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).

Jun. 16—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 16). Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 15. Noes 2.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6234.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4676.) Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 4787.)

Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4759.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.

Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 918, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 506—Hill and Wolk.

An act to add Article 11 (commencing with Section 7730) to Chapter 1 of Division 4 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to hazardous materials.

2013

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and JUD.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 468.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 754.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 3—Set for hearing May 13.
- May 13—Placed on APPR, suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

- Jan. 21—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2645.) (January 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 2. Page 2668.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).
- Jun. 19—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on TRANS. (Ayes 7. Noes 3.) (June 19). Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 26—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- S.B. No. 507—Cannella—Arson: commercial livestock farms. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 508—Hernandez.

An act to amend Sections 14005,20, 14005,26, 14005,27, 14005,28, 14005,30, 14005,64. 14051, 14148, and 14148.5 of, and to add Sections 14005.285, 14005.287, and 14005.288 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24. Feb.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

9—Set for hearing April 24. Hearing postponed by committee. Apr.

2014

Jan.

7—Set for hearing January 15. Jan.

Jan. 9-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jan. From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2599.) (January 15). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. -Set for hearing January 21.

Jan.

21—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 2623.) (January 21).

22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Jan.

27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 8. Page 2655.) Ordered to the Jan. Assembly.

Jan. 27—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

24—Referred to Com. on HEALTH. Apr.

5-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Jun. amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 6.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. In1

14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14). Aug.

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

19-Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 57. Noes 22. Page 6415.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 25. Noes 11. Page 4871.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

2-Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m. Sep.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 831, Statutes of 2014. Sep.

- S.B. No. 509—DeSaulnier—California Health Benefit Exchange: background checks. (Chapter – 10.)
- S.B. No. 510—Jackson—Land use: subdivisions: rental mobilehome park conversion. (Chapter – 373.)

S.B. No. 511—Lieu.

An act to amend Sections 63088.5 and 63089.5 of, to add Chapter 2.6 (commencing with Section 13996.85) to Part 4.7 of Division 3 of Title 2 of, to add Article 8.5 (commencing with Section 63089.85) to Chapter 6 of Division 1 of Title 6.7 of, and to add Chapter 7 (commencing with Section 63090) to Division 1 of Title 6.7 of, the Government Code, relating to state government, and making an appropriation therefor.

2013

- Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on RLS.
- 1-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3-Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 23.
- 29—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Apr. 8. Noes 1. Page 642.) (April 23).
- 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- Mav 3—Set for hearing May 13.
- 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file. May
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- Mav 23—Held in committee and under submission.

- Jan. 6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 9—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. Set for hearing January 13. Jan.
- Jan. 13—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 2582.) (January 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. 15—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan.
- 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule Jan. 28.8 and be amended.
- 22—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Jan.
- 23-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 2634.) Ordered to the Jan. Assembly.
- 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Ian
- 24-Referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E. Apr.
- May 19-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.
- 10—Hearing postponed by committee. Jun.
- Jul —From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission. Aug.
- S.B. No. 512—Wyland—Pupil assessment: high school exit examination: United States history and government. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 513—Hancock—Diversion programs: sealed records. (Chapter 798.)
- S.B. No. 514—Committee on Public Safety—Crimes. (Chapter 59.)

- S.B. No. 515—Jackson—Deferred deposit transactions. (Died in Committee on Banking and Financial Institutions pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 516—Steinberg—Foreign labor contractors: registration. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 517—Wyland—Invigorating Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (iSTEM) Teacher Preparation Grant Program. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 518—Wyland—Pupil instruction: science and mathematics. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 519—Emmerson—Special elections. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 520—Steinberg (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Garcia). An act to amend Sections 78910.10 and 78910.30 of, and to add Section 66409.3 to, the Education Code, relating to student instruction.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 24—Set, second hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.

Apr. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 1.

May 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 787.) (May 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 8—Hearing postponed by committee.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1016.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 0. Page 1202.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

S.B. No. 521—Wyland—Education: Instructional Quality Commission: course requirements: civics and American government education. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 522—Hueso—Foster Family Home and Small Family Home Insurance Fund. (Chapter 494.)
- S.B. No. 523—Correa—Public employment: merit system: waiver. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 524—Lara and Steinberg (Coauthor: Assembly Member Garcia).

 An act to add Chapter 16.5 (commencing with Section 11550) to Part 7 of Division 1 of
 Title 1 of the Education Code, relating to pupil instruction.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 695.) (April 24).

May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1016.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1159.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.

Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Aug. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Aug. 15—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (August 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 525—Galgiani—California Environmental Quality Act: exemptions. (Died in Committee on Environmental Quality pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 526—Calderon—Commissioner of Corporations: lending practices: unlicensed activity report. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 527—Block—Workers' compensation: public employees: leaves of absence. (Chapter 66.)
- S.B. No. 528—Yee—Dependents: care and treatment: minor parents and nonminor dependent parents. (Chapter 338.)

- S.B. No. 529—Leno—Recycling: fast food facilities. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 530—Wright—Criminal offenders: rehabilitation. (Chapter 721.)
- S.B. No. 531—Knight—School employees: discipline: suspension and dismissal. (Failed Passage in Committee on Education.)
- S.B. No. 532—De León—Professions and vocations: military spouses: temporary licenses. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 533—Knight (Coauthor: Senator Wyland).

An act to amend Section 25200 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to alcoholic beverages.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 639.) (April 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 8—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 907.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 24—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O.

Aug. 7—Hearing postponed by committee.

- S.B. No. 534—Hernandez—Health and care facilities. (Chapter 722.)
- S.B. No. 535—Nielsen—Commission on Emergency Medical Services. (Vetoed.)

S.B. No. 536—Berryhill.

An act to add Section 7599.56 to the Business and Professions Code, and to amend Sections 1633.3 and 1689.5 of the Civil Code, relating to alarm companies.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11-Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing May 8.

May 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

May 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 881.) (May 8).

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 15—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 20—From special consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1153.) Ordered to the

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Aug. 7—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).

- S.B. No. 537—Committee on Banking and Financial Institutions—Business and finance. (Chapter 334.)
- S.B. No. 538—Hill—The Corporate Securities Law of 1968. (Chapter 335.)
- S.B. No. 539—Walters—Retirement benefit formulas: Orange County. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 540—Wyland—Career technical education: recognition certificates. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 541—Wyland—Real Estate Commissioner: Elder Financial Abuse Advisory Committee. (Died in Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 542—Wyland—English learners: reclassification. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 543—Block—Petty theft: enhancements for prior convictions. (Chapter 782.)

S.B. No. 544—DeSaulnier.

An act to amend Section 41512 of, and to add Section 41511.5 to, the Education Code, relating to school safety.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 468.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 21—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2645.) (January 23).
- Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2664.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 28—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and TRANS.
- Jun. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 9—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).
- Jun. 12—From committee: Be re-referred to Coms. on ED. and TRANS. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 12). Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 15—Re-referred to Coms. on TRANS. and ED. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).
- Jun. 19—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to Com. on ED.) suspended. (Page 5606.)
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 10. Noes 3.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Held in committee without recommendation.

S.B. No. 545—Anderson.

An act to amend Section 1277 of the Code of Civil Procedure, relating to civil procedure.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 7.

May 7—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Dec. 19—Set for hearing January 14.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Jan. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2599.) (January 14).

Jan. 22—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2638.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 10).

Jun. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5547.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 16—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11:30 a.m.

Jun. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 49, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 546—Wright—Education employment: termination: hearing. (Chapter 90.)
- S.B. No. 547—Block—Public postsecondary education: online courses. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 548—Roth—Public utilities: renewables portfolio standard: publicly owned electric utility. (Died in Committee on Energy, Utilities, and Communications pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 549—Galgiani—Vehicular air pollution: exemption: low-use vehicles. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 550—Jackson—Accessible housing. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 551—Gaines—Renewal and execution of judgments: judgment debtor. (Chapter 176.)

- S.B. No. 552—Calderon—Pupil instruction: violence awareness. (Chapter 497.)
- S.B. No. 553—Yee—Local government: assessment: elections procedures. (Chapter 215.)
- S.B. No. 554—Anderson—Employment: overtime compensation. (Died in Committee on Labor and Industrial Relations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 555—Correa—Developmental services: regional centers: individual program plans and individualized family service plans. (Chapter 685.)

S.B. No. 556—Padilla (Coauthor: Senator Corbett).

An act to add Title 18 (commencing with Section 3273) to Part 4 of Division 3 of the Civil Code, relating to civil law.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re–referred to Coms. on L. & I.R. and JUD.

Apr. 23—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 25—Re-referred to Coms. on JUD. and L. & I.R.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 7.

May 3—Set for hearing May 8 in L. & I.R. pending receipt.

May 8—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on L. & I.R. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 852.) (May 7). Re–referred to Com. on L. & I.R. From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 882.) (May 8).

May 9—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time and amended. Senate Rule 29.3 suspended. (Page 1147.) Ordered to third reading.

May 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 13. Page 1197.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 3.) (June 25).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jul. 2—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 26—Read third time and amended. (Page 2699.) Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 4—Read third time and amended. (Page 2863.) Ordered to third reading.

11—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

Sep. 2014

Aug. 4—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

Aug. 5—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 7—Read third time and amended. (Page 5914.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6282.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 43. Noes 24. Page 6427.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on JUD. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4868.) Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Aug. 28—Set for hearing August 28. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 4959.)

Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 11. Page 4969.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 832, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 557—Hill—High–speed rail. (Chapter – 216.)

S.B. No. 558—Lieu—Reporters' shield law. (Chapter – 519.)

- S.B. No. 559—Huff—Certificated employees: layoff notices. (Failed Passage in Committee on Education.)
- S.B. No. 560—Anderson—Disaster relief: sales and use tax: exemption: income taxes: gross income: exclusion. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 561—Fuller—Pupil discipline: expelled pupils: mental health evaluation. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 562—Galgiani—Dentists: mobile or portable dental units. (Chapter 624.)
- S.B. No. 563—Galgiani—Office of Statewide Health Planning and Development: hospital construction. (Chapter 470.)
- S.B. No. 564—Monning.

An act to add Article 3 (commencing with Section 115815) to Chapter 4 of Part 10 of Division 104 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to recreational activities.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and JUD.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 3.
- Mar. 27—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 10.
- Apr. 1—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 17.
- Apr. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 15—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 697.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 30—Set for hearing May 7.
- May 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 852.) (May 7).
- May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 13—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 8. Page 906.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and JUD.

- May 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 18—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 7.) (June 17).
- Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

- S.B. No. 565—Knight—Public school volunteers. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 566—Leno—Industrial hemp. (Chapter 398.)
- S.B. No. 567—Jackson—Firearms: shotguns. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 568—Steinberg—Privacy: Internet: minors. (Chapter 336.)
- S.B. No. 569—Lieu—Interrogation: electronic recordation. (Chapter 799.)

S.B. No. 570—DeSaulnier.

An act to add Chapter 9.7 (commencing with Section 4450) to Division 2 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to alcohol and drug counselors.

2013

- Feb. 22-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26. Feb.
- 25—Read first time. Feb.
- Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 16-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- -Re-referred to Com. on G.O. Apr.
- Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 23.
- 23—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 640.) (April 23). Re–referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6. Mav 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May
 - From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1017.) (May 23-
- May Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- -Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1160.) Ordered to the May Assembly.
- 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Mav
- Jun. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- 6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Aug. amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- 14—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Aug. 18. Noes 0.) (August 13).
- 15—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Aug.
- Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 30).
- Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Sep.
- Sep. Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Sep. 6—Read third time and amended. (Page 2955.) Ordered to third reading.
- Sep. 11—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

- May 19—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.
- May 20—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.
- 23—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 53. Noes 20. Page 5108.) Ordered to May third reading. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.
- Jun. 9—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 10. Noes 2.) (June 24).
- Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 26—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 53. Noes 22. Page 5691.)
- Jul. —From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 5.) (June 26).
- Jul. 2-Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission. Aug.

- S.B. No. 571—Liu—Income taxes: voluntary contributions: Keep Arts in Schools Fund. (Chapter 430.)
- S.B. No. 572—Price—In-Home Supportive Services Employer-Employee Relations Act: impasse procedures. (Died in Committee on Human Services pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 573—Lieu (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bloom).
 An act to amend Section 2416 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Dec. 19—Set for hearing January 14.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 2591.) (January 14).

Jan. 15—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 17—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2636.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 23—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee.

- S.B. No. 574—Nielsen—Underground storage tanks: corrective action. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 575—Yee—Evidence: admissibility. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 576—Block—Teacher credentialing: Commission on Teacher Credentialing. (Chapter 185.)

S.B. No. 577—Pavley (Coauthors: Senators Beall and DeSaulnier) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Buchanan, Chesbro, Garcia, Grove, and Waldron).

An act to add and repeal Section 4850.3 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental disabilities.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S. Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 661.) (April 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.
 May 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing cance May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 21—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2645.) (January 23).
- Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 2664.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.
- May 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUM. S.
- May 21—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17).
- Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. (Corrected July 11.)
- Jun. 26—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6282.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 1. Page 6405.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 1. Page 4871.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 431, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 578—Wyland.

An act to add Sections 4980.49, 4989.51, 4993, and 4999.75 to the Business and Professions Code, relating to healing arts.

2013

Feb. 22-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26. Feb.

25—Read first time. Feb.

Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 1-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

-Set for hearing April 22. Apr.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 638.) (April 22).

25—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Apr.

May 1—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May -Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 810.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 6—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 20-Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

2014

Aug.

May 14-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

May —Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96.

Jun. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 5). Re-referred to Com. on B..P. & C.P.

Jun. -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Aves 14. Noes 0.) (June 17).

23—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Jun.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5915.) Ordered to the Aug.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

11-Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From Aug. committee: Be re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4397.) Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. 12—Set for hearing August 13.

13—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes Aug. Noes 0. Page 4485.)

14—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4492.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 18—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 9—Approved by the Governor.

9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 312, Statutes of 2014. Sep.

S.B. No. 579—Berryhill.

An act to add and repeal Section 4751 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental services.

2013

- Feb. 22-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25. Feb.
- 25—Read first time. Feb.
- Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on RLS.
- 9-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 11-Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S. Apr.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr.
- 23—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set. 11—Senate Rule 29.3(b) suspended. (Ayes 25. Noes 5. Page 2341.) From Sep. committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Dec. 5—Set for hearing January 14.

- 6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Jan. amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Jan. -From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2590.) (January 14).
- Jan. 15—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 17—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.
- 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2645.) Jan. (January 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2688.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Ian
- 24—Referred to Com. on HUM. S. Apr.
- May 21—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 11-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUM. S.
- Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 580—Jackson and Leno (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Williams) (Coauthor: Senator Steinberg).

An act to add Section 30020 to the Penal Code, relating to firearms, and making an appropriation therefor.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 666.) (April 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1017.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1105.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 15—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).

Jun. 16—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 16). Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 17—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 24—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

- S.B. No. 581—Wyland—School bonds: bond accountability. (Chapter 91.)
- S.B. No. 582—Knight—Tax information: administration. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 583—Berryhill—Sport fishing: licenses. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 584—Wyland—School facilities: financial and performance audits. (Chapter 167.)
- S.B. No. 585—Steinberg—Mental health: Mental Health Services Fund. (Chapter 288.)

- S.B. No. 586—Wyland—Hazardous waste. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 587—Emmerson—School finance: categorical programs. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 588—Emmerson—Medical records: reproduction fees. (Died in Committee on Judiciary pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 589—Hill—Vote by mail ballots: sample ballots. (Chapter 280.)
- S.B. No. 590—De León—School personnel: professional development for classified school employees. (Chapter 723.)
- S.B. No. 591—Cannella—Renewable energy resources: local publicly owned electric utility: hydroelectric generation facility. (Chapter 520.)
- S.B. No. 592—Lieu (Coauthor: Senator Corbett) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Fong and Medina).

An act to add Chapter 2.6 (commencing with Section 13996.85) to Part 4.7 of Division 1 of Title 2 of the Government Code, relating to trade promotion, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 388.) (April 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 15.
- Apr. 15—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 17—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1017.) (May 23).
- May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1106.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.
- Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.
- Aug. 12—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (August 12).
- Aug. 13—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 593—Lieu.

An act to add and repeal Title 15.5 (commencing with Section 97000) of the Government Code, relating to social impact partnerships.

2013

- Feb. 22-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25. Feb.
- 25—Read first time. Feb.
- Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on RLS.
- 23-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 25-Re-referred to Coms. on GOV. & F., PUB. S., and RLS. Apr.

2014

- Jan. 6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 9-Re-referred to Com. on G.O.
- Ian 10—Set for hearing January 14.
- 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes Jan. 0. Page 2590.) (January 14). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
 –Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan.
- Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.
- -From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2645.) Jan. (January 23).
- Jan. 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2685.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Jan.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.
- Jun. 10-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- 2-Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Jul.
- 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6342.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 1. Page 6492.) Ordered to the Aug.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4938.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- 29—Vetoed by the Governor. Sep.
- 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending. Sep.

S.B. No. 594—Hill—Use of public resources. (Chapter – 773.)

S.B. No. 595—Calderon—Postsecondary education: financial aid. (Chapter – 217.)

S.B. No. 596—Yee (Coauthor: Senator Beall).

An act to add Section 124174.7 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to pupil health.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on ED. and HEALTH.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 17.

Apr. 15—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Jan. 7—Set for hearing January 15.

Jan. 9—Set for hearing January 15 in HEALTH pending receipt.

Jan. 15—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2598.) (January 15). Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jan. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes
 7. Noes 0. Page 2599.) (January 15). Read second time and amended.
 Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 18—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.

Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2645.) (January 23).

Jan. 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2666.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

S.B. No. 597—Lara—Legal aid: court interpreters. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 598—Hill—Biosimilars. (Vetoed.)

S.B. No. 599—Evans.

An act to amend Sections 535 and 535.5 of, and to add Sections 530.5, 541.7, and 541.8 to, the Public Resources Code, relating to state parks.

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on AGRI.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 16.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on AGRI.
- Apr. 16—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 563.) (April 16). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 719.) (April 29).
- Apr. 30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 6—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 806.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 6—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 20—Referred to Com. on AGRI.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on AGRI.
- Jun. 14—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on W.,P. & W. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 600-Lieu.

An act to amend Sections 4033 and 4045 of, to repeal Sections 4034, 4034.1, 4163.1, 4163.2, 4163.3, 4163.4, and 4163.5 of, and to repeal and add Section 4163 of, the Business and Professions Code, and to amend Section 111825 of, and to add Section 111397 to, the Health and Safety Code, relating to pharmacy.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 759.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1017.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1180.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jul. 1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 12—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a). From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 12). Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6340.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6453.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 27—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4888.) Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Aug. 28—Set for hearing August 28.

Aug. 29—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 5014.) Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4978.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 492, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 601—Yee.

An act to amend Sections 19817 and 19840 of, and to repeal Section 19818 of, the Business and Professions Code, relating to gaming.

2013

Feb. 22-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26. Feb.

25—Read first time. Feb.

11-Referred to Com. on G.O. Mar.

2014

Jan. 6-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O.

Jan. 9—Set for hearing January 14.

14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes Ian 0. Page 2590.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. 15—Set for hearing January 21.

Ian

Ian 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule

Ian 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 2654.) Ordered to the Ian Assembly.

Jan. 27—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

- S.B. No. 602—Committee on Human Services—Child abuse prevention, intervention, and treatment projects. (Chapter – 60.)
- S.B. No. 603—Leno—Landlord and tenant: security deposit. (Died on Senate inactive file pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 604—Anderson—Vehicles: rules of the road. (Failed passage in Assembly Committee on Transportation)
- S.B. No. 605—Lara and Pavley.

An act to add Chapter 4.2 (commencing with Section 39730) to Part 2 of Division 26 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to greenhouse gases.

2013

Feb. 22-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26. Feb.

25—Read first time. Feb.

Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on RLS.

8-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11-Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.

12—Set for hearing May 1. Apr.

May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 789.) (May 1).

8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. May

Mav 10-Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR, suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

Mav 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1017.) (May

24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. May

29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 11. Page 1160.) Ordered to the May Assembly.

30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May

- Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 24—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jul. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (August 12). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—Hearing postponed by committee.

- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 42. Noes 29. Page 6250.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on E.Q. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4676.) Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Aug. 22—Set for hearing August 25.
- Aug. 25—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 4840.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 25—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 29—Action rescinded whereby the bill was read third time, passed, and ordered to the Senate. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 69(e) suspended. (Page 6704.) Read third time and amended. (Page 6704.) Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 6704.) Assembly Rule 69(d) suspended. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 6704.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 53. Noes 24. Page 6705.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 12. Page 4983.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 21—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 523, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 606—De León—Harassment: child or ward. (Chapter 348.)
- S.B. No. 607—Berryhill—Employment: working hours. (Died in Committee on Labor and Industrial Relations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 608—Wright—Adversepossession: public entity properties. (Died in Committee on Judiciary pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 609—Wolk—Office of the State Long—Term Care Ombudsman. (Chapter 521.)

S.B. No. 610—Jackson.

An act to amend Sections 20010, 20020, and 20035 of, and to add Article 2.5 (commencing with Section 20016) to Chapter 5.5 of Division 8 of, the Business and Professions Code, relating to franchises.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 16.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 567.) (April 16).

Apr. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 9—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 1087.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 10—Referred to Coms. on JUD. and B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 20—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 7. Noes 2.) (June 18).

Jun. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

2014

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 10. Noes 2.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jul. 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 41. Noes 28. Page 6050.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 9. Page 4732.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.

Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 611—Hill.

An act to amend Sections 1042, 5373.1, 5385.7, and 5387 of, to add Sections 1042.1, 5361, and 5384.2 to, and to repeal Sections 5385.6 and 5390 of, the Public Utilities Code, and to amend Sections 27375, 34500, and 34505.1 of, to add Sections 378, 28062, and 34500.4 to, and to repeal Sections 5011.5, 5011.6, and 5011.9 of, the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 16.

Apr. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 750.) Reconsideration granted.

May 2—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 770.)

- May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 788.) (May 2).
- May 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 28—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1017.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1185.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on U. & C. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Aug. 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 1.) (June 24).
- Aug. 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 30).
- Sep. 3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Sep. 4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Sep. 6—Read third time and amended. (Page 2956.) Re-referred to Coms. on JUD. and APPR. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.
- Sep. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Sep. 11—Actionrescinded whereby the bill was re-referred to the Coms. on JUD. and APPR. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 3228.) Set, first hearing. Held in committee without recommendation.

- Jan. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 50. Noes 22. Page 3534.).
- May 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 8—From committee: Be re–referred to Coms. on TRANS. and U. & C. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (May 8). Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on U. & C. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re-referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 1. Page 6225.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on T. & H. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4676.) Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Aug. 22—Set for hearing August 25.
- Aug. 25—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 4840.)
- Aug. 26—Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4867.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 860, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 612—Leno—Residential tenancy: victims of human trafficking and elder or dependent adult abuse. (Chapter 130.)
- S.B. No. 613—DeSaulnier—Bay Area Toll Authority. (Chapter 603.)
- S.B. No. 614—Wolk (Coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo and Waldron).

An act to amend, repeal, and add Section 56653 of the Government Code, and to add and repeal Section 99.3 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to local government.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 3.
- Apr. 3—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 406.) (April 3).
- Apr. 4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 12. Page 433.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 16—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 12—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 25—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.

- Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 12—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a). From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 12). Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 2.) (June 25).
- Jun. 30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time and amended. (Page 6119.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 6217.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4676.) Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)
- Aug. 25—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 13. Page 4822.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 784, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 615—Galgiani—Public works: prevailing wages. (Vetoed.)

S.B. No. 616—Roth (Coauthor: Senator Fuller).

An act to add Section 21683.4 to the Public Utilities Code, relating to aviation.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on G.O.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H. Set for hearing January 14.
- Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 2591.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 16—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2645.) (January 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2667.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6016.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4544.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Aug. 29—Returned by the Governor at the request of the Senate. Held at desk.
- S.B. No. 617—Evans—California Environmental Quality Act. (Died on Senate inactive file pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 618—Leno—Wrongful convictions. (Chapter 800.)

S.B. No. 619—Yee (Coauthors: Senators Lara and Wyland).

An act to add Section 33319.4 to the Education Code, and to amend Section 19995 of the Government Code, relating to state employees.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on ED. and P.E. & R.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 3.

Apr. 15—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on P.E. & R. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 405.) (April 3).

Apr. 16—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on P.E. & R. Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 643.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 21—Set for hearing January 23.

Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2645.) (January 23).

Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2665.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

- S.B. No. 620—Wright—Water replenishment districts. (Chapter 638.)
- S.B. No. 621—Gaines—Vehicular air pollution: in–use, diesel–fueled vehicles. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 622—Monning—Taxation: sweetened beverage tax: Children's Health Promotion Fund. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 623—Gaines—Foodsafety. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 624—Steinberg—International commercial disputes: representation and assistance. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 625—Beall—Child welfare: racial and ethnic disparities. (Died in Committee on Human Services pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 626—Beall—Workers' compensation. (Died in Committee on Labor and Industrial Relations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 627—Lara—English learners: English language education. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 628—Beall and Wolk (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Bonta, Dickinson, and John A. Pérez).

An act to add Chapter 2.99 (commencing with Section 53398.50) to Part 1 of Division 2 of Title 5 of the Government Code, relating to local government.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and T. & H.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 3.

Apr. 1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Set for hearing April 17.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on T. & H. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 566.) (April 17). Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 18—Set for hearing May 7.

May 13—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 3. Page 853.) (May

May 14—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 11. Page 970.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 20—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 3—Referred to Coms. on L. GOV. and H. & C.D.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on H. & C.D. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (June 26), Re-referred to Com. on H. & C.D.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 4. Noes 2.) (July 3).

Aug. 5—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 46. Noes 29. Page 2481.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 12—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 15—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 26. Noes 12. Page 1852.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 19—Withdrawn from engrossing and enrolling. Ordered held at the Desk.

2014

Aug.

Jun. 16—Action rescinded whereby Assembly amendments were concurred in. Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 16—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Jul. 3—Action rescinded whereby the bill was read a third time, passed, and ordered to the Senate. Ordered to third reading.

7—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 50. Noes 24. Page 5910.) Ordered to third reading. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.

Aug. 26—Action rescinded whereby the bill was re–referred to Com on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97. (Ayes 53. Noes 24. Page 6458.). Ordered to third reading. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 55. Noes 24. Page 6459.)

Aug. 27—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (August 27).

Aug. 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Action rescinded whereby the bill was re-referred to the Com. on APPR. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 44. Noes 31. Page 6720.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 29—In Senate. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4995.) Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 5015.)

Aug. 30—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 21. Noes 13. Page 5002.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 785, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 629—Beall—Tax equity allocation formula: County of Santa Clara. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 630—Pavley—California Tahoe Regional Planning Agency. (Chapter 762.)
- S.B. No. 631—Beall—Health care: health facilities: observation and short–stay observation services. (Died in Committee on Health pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 632—Calderon—Gangs: youths. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 633—Pavley.

An act to amend Section 5080.16 of, to add Sections 530.5, 547, 5010.8, and 5019.93 to, and to add and repeal Sections 5003.9 and 5080.22 of, the Public Resources Code, relating to state parks.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.

Apr. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing May 1.

May 2—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 789.) (May 1).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1018.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1197.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Aug. 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (July 1).

Aug. 6—Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jun. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, second hearing. Placed on APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 6161.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 20—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4637.) Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4637.) Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W. Aug. 21—Set for hearing August 21. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.)

Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4758.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.

Sep. 26—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 26—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 634—Price—School safety plans: safety drills. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 635—Leno—Alcoholic beverages: hours of sale. (Died in Committee on Governmental Organization pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 636—Hill.

An act to amend Section 1701.2 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to the Public Utilities Commission.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 3.
- Apr. 3—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 406.) (April 3). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 15.
- Apr. 11—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 6—Hearing postponed by committee.
- May 7—Set for hearing May 13.
- May 9—Hearing postponed by committee.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR. Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 14.
- Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2629.) (January 14). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR. Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2636.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 24—Referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 12—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 9).
- Jun. 15—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 6367.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 22—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 25—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 30. Noes 0. Page 4802.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 548, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 637—Yee—Early voting. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 638—Lara—Election crimes: misrepresentation by candidates. (Died in Committee on Elections and Constitutional Amendments pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 639—Hernandez—Health care coverage. (Chapter 316.)
- S.B. No. 640—Lara—Medi–Cal:reimbursement: provider payments. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 641—Anderson—Corporation taxes: minimum franchise tax: exemptions. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 642—Berryhill—Public utilities: electrical services: charges. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 643—Price—Pharmacists: identity. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 644—Cannella—Firearms: felons in possession: serious felonies. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 645—Nielsen—Diagnosis-related group methodology. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 646—Nielsen—Medi-Cal: reimbursement: distinct part nursing facilities. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 647—Wolk—County retirement. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 648—Corbett.

An act to amend Section 22960 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to electronic cigarettes.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and JUD.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 17.

Apr. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 6. Noes 2. Page 617.) (April 17). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 754.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 24—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 10. Page 1044.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 24—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O.

Aug. 7—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 14—Hearing postponed by committee.

2014

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

Aug. 13—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 649—Leno—Possession of controlled substances: penalties. (Vetoed.)

S.B. No. 650—Lieu.

An act to add Section 9321.1 to, and to repeal and amend Section 9321 of, the Commercial Code, relating to business.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 18—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Dec. 19—Set for hearing January 14.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Jan. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2600.) (January 14).

Jan. 21—Read second time and amended. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jan. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2640.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 24—Referred to Coms. on JUD. and A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M.

Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 25—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5747.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 30—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jul. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Jul. 10—Approved by the Governor.

Jul. 10—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 118, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 651—Pavley—Developmental centers and state hospitals. (Chapter 724.)
- S.B. No. 652—DeSaulnier—Real property disclosures: construction defect litigation. (Chapter 431.)
- S.B. No. 653—Knight—Criminal procedure: pleas. (Failed Passage in Committee on Public Safety.)
- S.B. No. 654—Leno—Ballot measure petitions: recall petitions: translations. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 655—Wright—Fair Employment and Housing Act: unlawful practices. (Vetoed.)

- S.B. No. 656—Wright—Electrical restructuring: natural gas restructuring: information practices. (Chapter 604.)
- S.B. No. 657—Block—Teachers: evaluations. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 658—Correa—Orange County Water District Act: investigation, cleanup, and liability. (Died on Senate inactive file pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 659—Hancock—Environmental quality: archaeological resources: qualifications. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 660—Hancock.

An act to add Section 52334.7 to the Education Code, relating to career technical education.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing May 1.

Apr. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

May 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 787.) (May 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1018.) (May 23)

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 2. Page 1161.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED. (Corrected August 16).

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- S.B. No. 661—Hill—False advertising. (Failed Passage in Committee on Judiciary.)
- S.B. No. 662—Galgiani—Structural pest control operators: financial responsibility. (Chapter 218.)

S.B. No. 663—Lara (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Garcia and Hall) (Coauthor: Senator Hernandez) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bocanegra, Bradford, Chau, Holden, and Rendon).

An act to amend Sections 33670, 34172, and 34183 of the Health and Safety Code, and to add Section 95.6 to the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to local government, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on HUMAN S. and PUB. S.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S. Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jan. 7—Set for hearing January 14.

Jan. 21—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes
 6. Noes 0. Page 2591.) (January 14). Read second time and amended.
 Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.

Jan. 23—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

Jan. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2645.) (January 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2668.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 19—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).

Jun. 23—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5645.)

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

- S.B. No. 664—Yee—Mental health: Laura's Law. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 665—Wolk—Oil and gas: drilling: indemnity bonds: wells. (Chapter 315.)
- S.B. No. 666—Steinberg—Employment: retaliation. (Chapter 577.)
- S.B. No. 667—Roth—Retail sale of shelled eggs. (Chapter 625.)
- S.B. No. 668—Fuller—Tribal gaming: compact ratification. (Chapter 67.)

- S.B. No. 669—Huff—Emergency medical care: epinephrine auto-injectors. (Chapter 725.)
- S.B. No. 670—Steinberg—Physicians and surgeons: drug prescribing privileges: investigation. (Chapter 399.)
- S.B. No. 671—Monning—California Coastal Act of 1976: natural shoreline. (Died in Committee on Natural Resources and Water pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 672—Leno—CalFresh: eligibility: guidelines. (Chapter 568.)

S.B. No. 673—DeSaulnier.

An act to amend Sections 31468, 31529.9, 31557.3, and 31580.2 of, and to add Section 31522.9 to, the Government Code, relating to county employees' retirement.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 3.

Apr. 1—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 17.

Apr. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 660.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 21—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 18. Noes 18. Page 1188.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator DeSaulnier. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1188.)

May 30—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Fuller.

2014

Jan. 6—From inactive file. Ordered to second reading. Read second time. Amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10.

Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on P.E. & R. Set for hearing January 13.

Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2590.) (January 13).

Jan. 15—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 23—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2666.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on P.E.,R. & S.S.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jun. 26—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 1. Page 5906.) Ordered to the

Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 244, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 674—Corbett.

An act to amend Section 21159.24 of the Public Resources Code, relating to environmental quality.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C. Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Jan. 9-Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.

Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 15.

Jan. 16—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2615.) (January 15). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 17—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2637.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and L. GOV.

Jun. 12—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re-referral to L. Gov.) suspended. (Page 5488.)
 Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 9. Noes

0.) (June 16). Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6017.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 549, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 675—Wolk—Animal welfare: standards. (Died in Committee on Agriculture pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 676—Block—Real estate records: unlawful destruction. (Chapter 349.)
- S.B. No. 677—Monning—Health care coverage: agencies: reports. (Died in Committee on Health pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 678—Correa—Internet gambling. (Died in Committee on Governmental Organization pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 679—Berryhill—Licensees: reporting requirements. (Chapter 471.)

- S.B. No. 680—Wolk—Tobacco Master Settlement Agreement: qualified escrow funds. (Chapter 168.)
- S.B. No. 681—Hernandez—Community college districts: personal property. (Chapter 726.)
- S.B. No. 682—Lara (Principal coauthor: Senator Block) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Garcia) (Coauthors: Senators Beall, Corbett, Correa, Evans, Hueso, Padilla, and Torres) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Fong, Levine, Logue, Morrell, Nestande, Olsen, V. Manuel Pérez, Waldron, Wilk, and Williams).

An act relating to the California State University, and making an appropriation therefor.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing May 8.

May 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 880.) (May 8).

May 15—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 24—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 1040.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 24—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 26—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
 Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended, Re-referred to Com, on ED.

Aug. 19—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 9—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on HIGHER ED. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re–referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

- S.B. No. 683—Block—Firearms: firearm safety certificate. (Chapter 761.)
- S.B. No. 684—Hill—Advertising displays: redevelopment agency project areas. (Chapter 544.)
- S.B. No. 685—Anderson—School bonds: capital appreciation bonds. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 686—Jackson (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Dickinson) (Coauthor: Senator Monning) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bonta).

An act to add Sections 390 and 11713.27 to the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 18—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 754.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 4. Noes 3. Page 1018.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Read third time and amended.
Ordered to second reading.

May 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 1176.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 10—Referred to Coms. on B.,P. & C.P. and JUD.

Jun. 25—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.

2014

Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B..P. & C.P.

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 17—Set, second hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

- S.B. No. 687—Anderson—Schools: volunteers: school facility maintenance or improvement. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to J.R. 62(a).)
- S.B. No. 688—Galgiani—Sales and use taxes: exemptions: animals: drugs and medicines. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 689—Price—Barbering and cosmetology. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 690—Price—Licenses. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 691—Hancock (Principal coauthors: Senators DeSaulnier, Hill, and Leno) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Skinner) (Coauthor: Senator Lara).

An act to amend Sections 42400.7, 42402, 42402.1, 42402.2, 42402.3, and 42403 of, and to add Section 42402.6 to, the Health and Safety Code, relating to nonvehicular air pollution.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on E.O. and JUD.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 3.

Apr. 3—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 6. Noes 2. Page 406.) (April 3). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 7.

May 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 853.) (May 7).

May 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 24—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 15. Page 1182.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (August 12).

Aug. 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 4—Read third time and amended. (Page 2881.) Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 12—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Skinner.

- S.B. No. 692—Hancock—Local government: community facilities districts. (Chapter 219.)
- S.B. No. 693—Correa—Personal income tax: credits: qualified teachers. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 694—Correa—Outdoor advertising: transit stations. (Chapter 545.)
- S.B. No. 695—Wright—California Science Center: parking facilities. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 696—Block—School accountability: Academic Performance Index: civics. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 697—Evans—Department of Transportation: sale of excess state highway property. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 698—Fuller—Adverse possession. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 699—Hill (Coauthor: Assembly Member Gatto).

An act to amend Section 364 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to public utilities.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 1. Page 750.) (April 30).
- May 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 3. Page 1090.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.

2014

- Mar. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Mar. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (March 17).
- Mar. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6342.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6493.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4888.) Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Aug. 28—Set for hearing August 28. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 4958.)
- Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4971.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 550, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 700—Wolk—Natural resources: parks: carryout bags. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 701—Emmerson—Hospital—affiliated outpatient settings. (Died in Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 702—Anderson.

An act to amend Section 538d of the Penal Code, relating to criminal law.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 7.
- May 13—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 853.) (May
- May 14—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 15—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 972.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 20—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 3—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 5—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 18—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- Jun. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 5—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).
- Jun. 12—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 12). Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 26—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6017.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4545.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Sep. 20—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 514, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 703—Hernandez—Medi-Cal.(Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 704—Walters—Capitol Area Plan. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 705—Block—Community colleges: appropriation. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 706—Correa—County prisoners: Community Reintegration and Transitional Status. (Failed Passage in Committee on Public Safety.)
- S.B. No. 707—Berryhill—Unlawful taking or possession of animals. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 708—Nielsen—Imprisonment: sentences punishable in state prison. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 709—Nielsen—Inmates: mental evaluations. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 710—Nielsen—Parole. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 711—Padilla.

An act to amend Section 1904 of, and to repeal Section 1906 of, the Public Utilities Code, relating to the Public Utilities Commission.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 14.

Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 26. Noes 29.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 15—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to SenateRule

Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 2. Page 2654.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 27—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 712—Lara.

An act to add Sections 25186.2.5 and 25200.7.5 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to hazardous materials.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 15.
- Jan. 16—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2615.) (January 15).
- Jan. 17—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 18—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan. 21—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2623.) (January 21).
- Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2638.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17).
- Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6017.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 25—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4806.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 833, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 713—Correa—Liability: good faith reliance on administrative ruling. (Died in Committee on Judiciary pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 714—Block.

An act to amend Section 51745.6 of, and to add Sections 51749.5 and 51749.6 to, the Education Code, relating to pupil instruction.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 696.) (May 1).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1019.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1116.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

May 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 11—Hearing postponed by committee.

S.B. No. 715—Lara—Renewable energy resources: municipal solid waste combustion. (Died in Committee on Energy, Utilities, and Communications pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 716—Lara.

An act to add Sections 2635.5, 2644, 2645, 2646, 2647, and 2648 to, and to repeal and add Sections 2635, 2636, 2637, 2638, 2639, and 2643 of, the Penal Code, relating to inmates.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 757.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1019.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1179.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0.) (August 13). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

- S.B. No. 717—DeSaulnier—Search warrants: driving under the influence. (Chapter 317.)
- S.B. No. 718—Roth and Knight (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Cooley, Fox, Medina, Muratsuchi, Quirk—Silva, and Salas) (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Berryhill, Block, Cannella, Fuller, Gaines, Hill, Huff, Morrell, Nielsen, Padilla, Vidak, Walters, and Wyland) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Alejo, Atkins, Bloom, Bocanegra, Bradford, Ian Calderon, Chau, Dickinson, Gorell, Gray, Grove, Hall, Harkey, Roger Hernández, Holden, Linder, Maienschein, Nazarian, Nestande, Olsen, Pan, V. Manuel Pérez, Waldron, and Wilk).

An act to amend Section 51298 of the Government Code, and to amend Section 23636 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to economic development, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and L. & I.R.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 10.

Apr. 4—Hearing postponed by committee. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 17.

- Apr. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on L. & I.R. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 618.) (April 17). Re-referred to Com. on L. & I.R.
- Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 24.
- 24—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 664.) (April 24). Re–referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.
- Mav 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 7—Set for hearing May 13. May 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 936.) (May
- May 15—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 13. Page 974.) Ordered to the
- Mav 20—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 3—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 6.) (June 18).
- Jun. 20—Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.
- 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 30). Aug.
- Sep. 3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- 4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Sep.
- Sep. 6—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

- 4—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member Aug. V. Manuel Pérez.
- -From inactive file. Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- Aug. -Read third time and amended. (Page 5914.) Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on REV. & TAX. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5915.)
- Set, first hearing. Referred to REV. & TAX. suspense file. From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (August 11). Ordered to third reading. Assembly Aug. Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5934.) Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 5943.) Ordered to the Senate.
- 11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Re-referred to Aug. Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes Noes 0. Page 4397.) Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- 12—Set for hearing August 12. From committee: That the Assembly Aug. amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 4444.)
- -Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Aug. Noes 4. Page 4475.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. —Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 6 p.m.
- Approved by the Governor. Aug.
- 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 189, Statutes of 2014. Aug.

S.B. No. 719—Correa.

An act to add Section 999.7 to the Military and Veterans Code, relating to veterans.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on V.A.

Apr. 16—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on V.A.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 644.) (April 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1019.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1107.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on V.A.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (July 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 14—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 30—Set, second hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 720—Correa—Military service: benefits. (Chapter – 220.)

S.B. No. 721—Padilla.

An act to amend Sections 19412, 19531.1, and 19549.12 of, to add Section 19549.17 to. and to repeal Section 19614.5 of, the Business and Professions Code, relating to horse racing, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on G.O.

20—Set for hearing April 9. Mar.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 465.) (April 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR. -Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 12-

22—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 617.) (April 22). Apr.

23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Apr.

24—Ordered to special consent calendar. Apr.

Apr. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 713.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Mav 16—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Jun. 26—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O.

Aug. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (August 7). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

2014

Jun. 2—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a). Assembly Rule 56 (Com. on G.O.) suspended. (Ayes 51. Noes 18. Page 5395.) Joint Rule 62(a) file notice (Com. on G.O.) suspended. (Ayes 51. Noes 18. Page 5395.) From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 5—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on G.O. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 5). Re-referred to Com. on G.O. From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 5).

Jun. 9-Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 12—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5488.) From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 12).

15—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Iun

Jun. 16—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5546.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 16—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Jun. 18—Ordered to special consent calendar.

Jun. 19—From special consent calendar. Ordered to unfinished business. Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 1. Page 4018.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11:30 a.m.

Jun. 25—Approved by the Governor.

25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 50, Statutes of 2014. Jun.

S.B. No. 722—Correa (Coauthors: Senators Block, Hueso, Knight, Nielsen, and Roth) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Brown, Eggman, Grove, and Quirk–Silva).

An act to amend Section 1341 of the Military and Veterans Code, relating to veterans, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on V.A. and G.O.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Sep. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on V.A.

2014

Jan. 7—Set for hearing January 14.

Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2592.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 15—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on G.O. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jan. 16—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan. 21—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2623.) (January 21).

Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 23—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2638.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 10—Referred to Com. on V.A.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on V.A.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (May 7).

May 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 19—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5023.) Ordered to the Senate.

May 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

May 21—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 23—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3536.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

May 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Jun. 4—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 4—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 22, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 723—Correa—Veterans. (Vetoed.)

S.B. No. 724—Emmerson—Liability: charitable vision screenings. (Chapter – 68.)

S.B. No. 725—Anderson—Veteransbuildings and memorials: county and city property: veterans service organizations: nonprofit veteran service agencies: retrofit and remodel. (Chapter – 697.)

- S.B. No. 726—Lara—California Global Warming Solutions Act of 2006: Western Climate Initiative, Incorporated. (Chapter 420.)
- S.B. No. 727—Jackson—Medical waste: pharmaceutical product stewardship program. (Died in Committee on Environmental Quality pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 728—Wolk—Long-term care facilities: health care decisions. (Died in Committee on Health pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 729—Fuller—Proposition 39: implementation. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 730—Hancock—School districts: pupil attendance at community college. (Died in Committee on Education pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 731—Steinberg and Hill.

An act to amend, repeal, and add Section 705 of the Fish and Game Code, to amend Sections 65088.1, 65088.4, and 65457 of the Government Code, and to amend Sections 21081, 21081.5, 21081.6, 21155,21167, 21167.6, 21167.7, and 21168.9 of, to add Sections 21083.06, 21167.6.2, 21167.6.3 to, and to add Chapter 2.7 (commencing with Section 21099) to Division 13 of, the Public Resources Code, relating to the environment.

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 25—Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 1.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 790.) (May 1).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1019.) (May 23).
- May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1181.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and L. GOV.
- Aug. 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (July 1).
- Aug. 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Aug. 15—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (August 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 21—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (August 30).
- Sep. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Sep. 6—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 53. Noes 24. Page 2947.) Ordered to third reading.
- Sep. 9—Re-referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and L. GOV. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 3032.) From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Sep. 11—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (September 10). Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 3247.) Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- S.B. No. 732—Berryhill—Sales and use taxes: exclusion: trade-in passenger vehicle. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 733—Block.

An act to add Section 999.4 to the Military and Veterans Code, and to repeal Section 10115.15 of the Public Contract Code, relating to state contracts.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 466.) (April 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1019.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1190.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on J., E.D., & E. and V.A.
 S—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 734—Walters—Common interest developments. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 735—Wolk (Coauthor: Senator DeSaulnier).

An act to add Section 85351 to the Water Code, relating to the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta Reform Act of 2009.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 23—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 642.) (April 23).

Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1019.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 12. Page 1162.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.

Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- S.B. No. 736—Wright—Electrical generation facility: upgrades: permit fees. (Died in Committee on Environmental Quality pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 737—Huff—Appeals:representative actions. (Died in Committee on Judiciary pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 738—Yee.

An act to amend Sections 1522.41 and 1529.2 of the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 16003 and 16540 of, to amend, repeal, and add Section 300 of, and to add Chapter 4 (commencing with Section 2200) to Division 2.5 of, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to minors.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on HUMAN S. and JUD.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 661.) (April 23).

Apr. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing April 30 in JUD. pending receipt.

Apr. 29—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 755.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 21—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1019.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1107.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on HUM. S. and JUD.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

May 21—Hearing postponed by committee.

- S.B. No. 739—Calderon—Environmental quality. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 740—Padilla—Telecommunications: universal service programs: California Advanced Services Fund. (Chapter 522.)

S.B. No. 741—Cannella and Galgiani (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Fuller, Gaines, and Nielsen) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Alejo, Bigelow, Chesbro, Dahle, Eggman, Gray, Olsen, Perea, V. Manuel Pérez, Salas, and Williams).

An act to amend Sections 19606.1, 19620, and 19620.2 of, and to repeal Sections 19608.3 and 19620.1 of, the Business and Professions Code, to amend Sections 3954, 3965, 3965.1, and 3967 of, to repeal Sections 4051.1, 4051.2, and 4401.5 of, and to repeal and add Sections 3200, 4051, and 4053 of, the Food and Agricultural Code, and to amend Sections 11011.2 and 13332.09 of the Government Code, relating to fairs, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on AGRI. and G.O.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 27—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 16.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on AGRI.

Apr. 16—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on G.O. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 563.) (April 16). Re-referred to Com. on G.O.

Apr. 18—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 23—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 1. Page 640.) (April 23).

Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 24—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1019.) (May 23).

May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 2. Page 1168.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on AGRI. and G.O.

Jul. 3—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on G.O. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (July 3). Re-referred to Com. on G.O.

Aug. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (August 7). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 30—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Hearing postponed by committee.

- S.B. No. 742—Nielsen—Defendants. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 743—Steinberg—Environmental quality: transit oriented infill projects, judicial review streamlining for environmental leadership development projects, and entertainment and sports center in the City of Sacramento. (Chapter 386.)

- S.B. No. 744—Lara—Pupils: involuntary transfer: county community schools and community day schools. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 745—Committee on Transportation and Housing—Housing. (Chapter – 183.)
- S.B. No. 746—Leno—Health care coverage: premium rates. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 747—DeSaulnier—Public health impact assessments. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 748—Galgiani—Structural pest control operators. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 749—Wolk—Habitat protection: endangered species. (Chapter 387.)
- S.B. No. 750—Wolk (Coauthor: Assembly Member Fong).

An act to add Chapter 2.5 (commencing with Section 1954.201) to Title 5 of Part 4 of Division 3 of, the Civil Code, and to add Section 517 to, and Article 5 (commencing with Section 537) to Chapter 8 of Division 1 of, the Water Code, relating to water.

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time. Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 26—Set for hearing May 7.
- 29—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- 13—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 853.) (May May
- Mav 14—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 24—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. May
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 11. Page 1182.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May
- 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. 17—Referred to Coms. on H. & C.D. and W.,P. & W. Jun.
- 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on W.,P. & W. Aug. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (July 3).
- 6-Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on W.,P. & W. Aug.
- -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Aug. amended. Re-referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.
- 13—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted. Aug.
- S.B. No. 751—Yee—Meetings: publication of action taken. (Chapter 257.)
- S.B. No. 752—Roth—Commercial industrial and common interest developments. (Chapter – 605.)

- S.B. No. 753—Steinberg—Central Valley Flood Protection Board. (Chapter 639.)
- S.B. No. 754—Evans—California Environmental Quality Act. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 755—Wolk—Firearms: prohibited persons. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 756—Galgiani—Voter registration. (Died in Committee on Elections and Constitutional Amendments pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 757—Berryhill.

An act to amend Sections 65352 and 65352.5 of, and to add Section 65350.5 to, the Government Code, and to amend Sections 1120, 10927, and 12924 of, to add Sections 113, 1242.1, and 10750.1 to, and to add Part 2.74 (commencing with Section 10720) to Division 6 of, the Water Code, relating to groundwater.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26. Feb.
- Feb. 25—Read first time. Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 15.
- 8—Hearing postponed by committee. 9—Set for hearing April 22. Apr.
- Apr.
- 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 639.) (April 22).
- Apr. 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 1—Ordered to special consent calendar. May
- May 6—From special consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- May 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 1. Page 1195.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on B..P. & C.P.
- 13—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (August 13). Aug.
- 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- Sep. 6—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member Atkins.

- 20—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member Aug. V. Manuel Pérez.
- Aug. 21—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.
- 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6346.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 25—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97. Aug.
- S.B. No. 758—Block—General plans: City of Coronado. (Chapter 606.)
- S.B. No. 759—Nielsen—Firearms: California State Military Museum and Resource Center. (Chapter – 698.)

S.B. No. 760—Wright (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez).

An act to amend Section 399.13 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to energy.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 17.
- Apr. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 565.) (April 17).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 30—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 817.) (May 6).
- May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 20—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1091.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 14—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 24—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (July 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 15—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 22—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 30—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 54. Noes 24. Page 2795.) Ordered to third reading.
- Sep. 3—Re–referred to Coms. on U. & C. and NAT. RES. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.
- Sep. 4—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 51. Noes 22. Page 2860.)
- Sep. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.

2014

Jan. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.

S.B. No. 761—DeSaulnier.

An act to amend Sections 18897 and 18898 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, and making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on L. & I.R. and JUD.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 10.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 487.) (April 10). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 663.) (April 23).
- Apr. 25—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 24—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 16. Noes 21. Page 1189.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator DeSaulnier. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1189.)
- May 30—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Fuller.

2014

- Jan. 6—From inactive file. Ordered to second reading. Read second time. Amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 15.
- Jan. 16—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2598.) (January 15).
- Jan. 17—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 1. Page 2635.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Apr. 10—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time and amended. (Page 6128.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6222.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 30. Noes 0. Page 4684.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.
- Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 365, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 762—Hill—Secondhand goods: lost, stolen, or embezzled items. (Chapter – 318.)

- S.B. No. 763—Fuller—State Water Resources Control Board: underground storage tanks. (Chapter 640.)
- S.B. No. 764—Yee.

An act to amend Section 8050 of the Fish and Game Code, relating to fish and wildlife.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 14.
- Jan. 14—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2590.) (January 14). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR. Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2637.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- S.B. No. 765—Block—Public employees: collective bargaining. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 766—Yee—Ancillary day care centers. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 767—Lieu.

An act to amend Section 1808.4 of the Vehicle Code, relating to the Department of Motor Vehicles.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 751.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 2—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 1020.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1157.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 17—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Jul. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Aug. 15—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 2550.) Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee.

2014

Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

May 23—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96.

Jun. 9—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on TRANS. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 23—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- S.B. No. 768—De León—Cigarette and tobacco products taxes: California Tobacco Tax Act of 2014. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 769—Block—Veterans: criminal defendants. (Chapter 46.)
- S.B. No. 770—Jackson—Unemployment compensation: disability benefits: paid family leave. (Chapter 350.)
- S.B. No. 771—Galgiani—Inmates: temporary removal. (Chapter 181.)
- S.B. No. 772—Roth—Drinking water: County Water Company of Riverside water system: liability. (Died in Committee on Judiciary pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 773—Hernandez—Workers' compensation: lifeguards. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 774—Walters—State employees: postemployment benefits. (Died in Committee on Public Employment and Retirement pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 775—Walters—State employees: postemployment benefits. (Died in Committee on Public Employment and Retirement pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 776—Corbett—Public works: prevailing wage rates: employer payment credits. (Chapter 169.)
- S.B. No. 777—Hernandez (Coauthors: Senators Calderon, Cannella, Correa, Evans, Galgiani, Hancock, and Vidak) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Chesbro).
 - An act to amend Section 19605.75 of, and to add Sections 19605.76, 19605.77, and 19605.78 to, the Business and Professions Code, relating to horse racing, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 18—Re-referred to Coms. on G.O., GOV. & F., and RLS.
- Apr. 19—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 23—Fromcommittee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 640.) (April 23). Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing May 1.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 752.) (May 1).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 15—Re-referred to Com. on APPR. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 24—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1020.) (May 23).
- May 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time and amended. Senate Rule 29.3 suspended. (Page 1147.)
 Ordered to third reading.
- May 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 6. Page 1198.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 17—Referred to Coms. on G.O. and L. GOV.
- Aug. 7—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- Feb. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O.
- Feb. 6—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Feb. 14—Fromcommittee: Be re–referred to Coms. on G.O. and INS. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (February 14). Re–referred to Com. on G.O.
- Feb. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on INS. (Ayes

16. Noes 0.) (February 24).

Feb. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on INS.

Feb. 27—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (February 27). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 6—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 4028.) From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (March 6).

Mar. 10—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Mar. 13—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 73. Noes 0. Page 4080.) Ordered to the Senate.

Mar. 13—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Mar. 20—Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 2930.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Mar. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Mar. 28—Approved by the Governor. Mar. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of S

28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 6, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 778—Nielsen—Public employment: salary ranges. (Died in Committee on Public Employment and Retirement pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 779—Anderson—Capital punishment: appeals. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 780—Jackson.

An act to amend Section 1373.65 of the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 10123.12, 10601, and 10604 of, and to add Section 10133.57 to, the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 10.
- Apr. 3—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 16—Set for hearing May 1.
- Apr. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- May 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 792.) (May 1).
- May 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

2014

- Jan. 21—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2645.) (January 23).
- Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 8. Page 2665.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 26—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 6.) (June 24).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 781—Lara—Continuing care contracts. (Died in Committee on Human Services pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 782—DeSaulnier (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bocanegra).

An act to add and repeal Article 13.51 (commencing with Section 18846) of Chapter 3 of Part 10.2 of Division 2 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and PUB. S.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 661.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 758.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 15.
- Jan. 16—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2598.) (January 15).
- Jan. 17—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 18—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan. 21—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2624.) (January 21).
- Jan. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2639.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6159.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4642.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 366, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 783—De León—The California Clean Water, Safe Urban Parks, and Environmental Health Investment Act of 2014. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 784—Fuller—Developmental services: individual program plan: planning process. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

S.B. No. 785—Wolk and Hill (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Levine).

An act to repeal Sections 14661 and 14661.1 of the Government Code, to amend, repeal, and add Section 32132.5 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend Section 20209.14 of, to add and repeal Article 6 (commencing with Section 10187) of Chapter 1 of Part 2 of Division 2 of, to add and repeal Chapter 4 (commencing with Section 22160) of Part 3 of Division 2 of, to repeal Sections 20133, 20175.2, 20193, 20301.5, and 20688.6 of, and to repeal Article 22 (commencing with Section 20360) of Chapter 1 of Part 3 of Division 2 of, the Public Contract Code, to add Section 37.2 to the San Diego Unified Port District Act (Chapter 67 of the First Extraordinary Session of the Statutes of 1962), and to repeal Section 6 of Chapter 2 of the Second Extraordinary Session of the Statutes of 2009, relating to design—build.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11-Referred to Coms. on G.O. and GOV. & F.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 466.) (April 9). Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing May 1.

Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 752.) (May 1).

May 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 10—Set for hearing May 20.

May 20—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 990.) (May 20).

May 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 24—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Wolk.

2014

Jan. 14—From inactive file. Ordered to second reading. Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jan. 15—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2653.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 27—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 12—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 6).

Aug. 13—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6340.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 68. Noes 5. Page 6486.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 4907.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 931, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 786—Nielsen—Local government: agricultural land. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 787—Berryhill—Environmental quality: the Sustainable Environmental Protection Act. (Died in Committee on Environmental Quality pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 788—Committee on Transportation and Housing—Transportation. (Chapter 523.)
- S.B. No. 789—Liu—Vehicles: special interest license plates: California Arts Council. (Chapter 221.)
- S.B. No. 790—Price—Labor standards: enforcement. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 791—Wyland—Motor vehicle fuel tax: rate adjustment. (Died in Committee on Transportation and Housing pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 792—Padilla (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member John A. Pérez). An act to add Section 7109.5 to the Public Contract Code, relating to administrative regulations.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and GOV. & F.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 16.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 16—Fromcommittee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 569.) (April 16). Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 18—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 752.) (May 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 3—Set for hearing May 13.
- May 9—Hearing postponed by committee.
- May 10—Set for hearing May 20.
- May 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 20—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 21—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

- Jan. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 21—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2645.) (January 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2667.) Ordered to the Assembly.

- Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- May 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 67. Noes 3. Page 6329.) Ordered to third reading. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.
- Aug. 29—Action rescinded whereby the bill was re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97. (Ayes 50. Noes 24. Page 6742.). Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on L. & E. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 54. Noes 23. Page 6743.)
- Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (August 29). Read second time. Amended. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 6750.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 53. Noes 23. Page 6752.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 30—In Senate. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on G.O. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 5005.) Re-referred to Com. on G.O. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 5015.) Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 11. Page 5008.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.
- S.B. No. 793—Lara—Air pollution: oceangoing vessels. (Died in Committee on Appropriations pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 794—Evans.

An act to amend, repeal, and add Section 231 of the Code of Civil Procedure, relating to juries.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 15—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 11—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 12—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 30—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Dec. 12—Set for hearing January 14.

- Jan. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2591.) (January 14).
- Jan. 21—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 11. Page 2668.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- S.B. No. 795—Lara—Department of Rehabilitation. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 796—Nielsen—Medicine: physicians and surgeons. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 797—Anderson—Income taxation: net operating losses: fraudulent investment arrangement losses. (Failed Passage in Committee on Governance and Finance.)
- S.B. No. 798—De León.

An act to add and repeal Sections 17053.86 and 23686 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to student financial aid, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. onRLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected March

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11-Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and RLS.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 15—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

10—Set for hearing January 15. Jan.

Jan. 15—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2598.) (January 15). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. 16—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan.

21—Placed on APPR. suspense file. Jan.

22-Set for hearing January 23. Jan.

23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2645.) (January 23). Jan.

Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 28—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2665.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Apr. 10-Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.

25—Set, first hearing. Referred to REV. & TAX. suspense file. Jun.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.

14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14). Aug.

Aug.

18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
20—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page Aug. 6226.) Ordered to the Senate.

20—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. Aug.

25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m. Aug.

16—Approved by the Governor. Sep.

16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 367, Statutes of 2014. Sep.

S.B. No. 799—Calderon—Health care coverage: colorectal cancer: genetic testing and screening. (Died in Committee on Health pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)

- S.B. No. 800—Lara—Health care coverage programs: transition. (Chapter 448.)
- S.B. No. 801—Roth—Department of Finance: reports: crimes. (Chapter 281.)
- S.B. No. 802—Evans—Oil and gas: trade secrets. (Died in Committee on Natural Resources and Water pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 803—DeSaulnier.

An act to amend Section 24011 of the Government Code, relating to local government.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 19—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 4—Hearing postponed by committee.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 15.
- Jan. 15—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2598.) (January 15).
- Jan. 16—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 1. Page 2622.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 21—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5706.) Ordered to the
- Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Jul. 9—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 113, Statutes of 2014.
- S.B. No. 804—Lara—Solid waste: energy. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 805—De León—Water corporations: low-income rate relief programs. (Died in Committee on Rules pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 806—Hueso—Department of Motor Vehicles: license plate alternatives pilot program. (Chapter 569.)

- S.B. No. 807—Price—California State University: African American Political and Economic Institute. (Chapter 170.)
- S.B. No. 808—De León.

An act to amend Sections 11106, 16520, 23910, and 30105 of, and to add Chapter 3 (commencing with Section 29180) to Division 7 of Title 4 of Part 6 of, the Penal Code, relating to firearms.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 18—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing May 8.
- May 7—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 9—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jan. 10—Set for hearing January 14.
- Jan. 21—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2591.) (January 14). Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 23—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2645.) (January 23).
- Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 10. Page 2687.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6345.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 46. Noes 30. Page 6707.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 21. Noes 12. Page 4994.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.
- S.B. No. 809—DeSaulnier—Controlled substances: reporting. (Chapter 400.)

- S.B. No. 810—Price—Franchise Tax Board: tax credit certificates for exporters and importers: income tax credit. (Died in Committee on Governance and Finance pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 811—Lara—State Highway Route 710. (Vetoed.)
- S.B. No. 812—De León.

An act to amend Sections 25178, 25187, 25187.2, 25200, 25360, and 25360.1 of, to add Sections 25200.21, 25200.22, 25205.5, and 25246.1 to, and to add and repeal Article 8.8 (commencing with Section 25199.20) of Chapter 6.5 of Division 20 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to hazardous waste.

2013

- Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.
- Feb. 25—Read first time.
- Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on E.Q. Dec. 19—Set for hearing January 15.

- Jan. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Jan. 16—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2615.) (January 15).
- Jan. 17—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jan. 18—Set for hearing January 21.
- Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.
- Jan. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2646.) (January 23).
- Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jan. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 7. Page 2666.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 17).
- Jun. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6342.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 48. Noes 23. Page 6546.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on E.Q. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4919.) Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Aug. 28—Set for hearing August 28. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 4959.)
- Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 12. Page 4969.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

- S.B. No. 813—Galgiani—Inmates: temporary removal. (Died in Committee on Public Safety pursuant to Joint Rule 56.)
- S.B. No. 814—Committee on Natural Resources and Water—Natural resources: administration. (Chapter 472.)
- S.B. No. 815—Committee on Veterans Affairs—Veterans. (Chapter 186.)
- S.B. No. 816—Committee on Health—Hospice facilities: developmental disabilities: intellectual disability. (Chapter 289.)
- S.B. No. 817—Committee on Governmental Organization—California State Lottery: drawings. (Chapter 152.)
- S.B. No. 818—Committee on Governmental Organization—Alcoholic beverages. (Chapter 337.)
- S.B. No. 819—Committee on Governmental Organization—Horse racing: Breeders' Cup World Championship series: payment of purses. (Chapter 438.)
- S.B. No. 820—Committee on Governmental Organization—State government. (Chapter 353.)
- S.B. No. 821—Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development—Healing arts. (Chapter 473.)
- S.B. No. 822—Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development—Professions and vocations. (Chapter 319.)
- S.B. No. 823—Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development—Professions and vocations: licensure. (Chapter 474.)
- S.B. No. 824—Committee on Governance and Finance—State Board of Equalization: administration. (Chapter 177.)
- S.B. No. 825—Committee on Governance and Finance—Government finance. (Chapter -607.)
- S.B. No. 826—Committee on Judiciary—Civil law: omnibus bill. (Chapter 61.)

S.B. No. 827—Liu.

An act to amend Sections 27297.6 and 27387.1 of the Government Code, relating to local government.

2014

Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.

Jan. 23—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and JUD.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.

Mar. 20—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 2927.) (March 19).

Mar. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 1.

Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3018.) (April 1).

Apr. 8—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 10. Page 3269.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Coms. on L. GOV. and JUD.

Jun. 4—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 7. Noes 1.) (June 4). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 8. Noes 1.) (June 10).

Jun. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 21. Page 5619.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Jun. 28—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 65, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 828—Lieu and Anderson (Coauthor: Senator Padilla) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Gatto).

An act to add Chapter 32.5 (commencing with Section 7599) to Division 7 of Title 1 of the Government Code, relating to state government.

- Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3310.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 1. Page 3492.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 19—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time and amended. (Page 6155.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6296.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 21—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4936.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 861, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 829—Galgiani (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Olsen).

An act relating to parks, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

- Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Feb. 13-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19. Mar. 19—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2927.) (March 19). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 8—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3145.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 1-Referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 4-From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 4). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- 26—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page Jun. 5705.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m. Jun.
- Jul. 10—Approved by the Governor.
- 10—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 119, Statutes of 2014. Jul.

S.B. No. 830—Galgiani.

An act to amend Sections 128745 and 128748 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to health care.

- Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- 3—Set for hearing April 23. Apr.
- 7-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- 29—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Apr. Noes 0. Page 3279.) (April 24).
- Apr. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 13—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 831—Hill (Principal coauthor: Senator Beall) (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Garcia and Levine).

An act to amend Sections 87207, 89506, 89513, 89515, 89516, and 89517 of, and to add Sections 87106 and 89515.5 to, the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974.

2014

Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Mar. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3233.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3703.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 9—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 1. Page 3783.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 9—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 12-Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 13—Set, second hearing. Placed on APPR. suspense file. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5998.)

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6755.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 30—In Senate. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 1. Page 5018.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 832—Gaines (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Dahle).

An act to add Section 5003.20 to the Public Resources Code, relating to state parks.

2014

Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.

Jan. 23—Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W. and RLS.

Feb. 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 833—Liu (Coauthor: Senator Anderson) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Lowenthal).

An act to amend Section 4024 of the Penal Code, relating to jails.

2014 Jan

- 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 6—Set for hearing March 25.
- Mar. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 25—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2978.) (March 25).
- Mar. 26—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3046.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 3—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on PUB. S. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5548.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 16—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 18—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4145.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Jul. 7—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 7—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 90, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 834—Huff.

An act to add Division 13.6 (commencing with Section 21200) to the Public Resources Code, relating to environmental quality.

- Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.O.
- Mar. 26—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 835—Hill.

An act to amend Section 14288 of, and to add Article 4.5 (commencing with Section 18770) to Chapter 4 of Part 3 of Division 9 of, the Food and Agricultural Code, relating to food and agriculture.

2014

Ian 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6. Jan.

Jan. 23-Referred to Com. on AGRI.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 26-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on AGRI.

From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Aves 5. Noes Apr. 0. Page 3018.) (April 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr.

Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule

29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Apr.

1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 1. Page 3322.) Ordered to the May Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

12-Referred to Com. on AGRI. May

Jun. 4-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on AGRI.

Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Jul.

4—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Aug.

Aug. 7—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 71. Noes 0. Page 5971.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.

13—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4469.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

18—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m. Aug.

29—Vetoed by the Governor. Sep.

Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 836—Corbett (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Beall, Block, Cannella, Correa, Evans, Galgiani, Hancock, Hill, Lara, Lieu, Liu, Nielsen, Roth, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Skinner and Waldron).

An act to add Chapter 15 (commencing with Section 92985) to Part 57 of Division 9 of Title 3 of the Education Code, relating to brain research.

- Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 23—Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3338.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 12—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3703.) (May
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3648.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 17).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.
- Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 837—Steinberg.

An act relating to early childhood education.

2014

Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3118.) (April 9).

Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 28—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3703.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 10. Page 3694.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 25).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 838—Beall (Coauthors: Senators Anderson and Cannella) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Garcia, Gonzalez, Gorell, Maienschein, Ouirk—Silva, and Waldron).

An act to amend Sections 676, 730, and 790 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to juveniles.

- Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 17—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S. Set for hearing April 29.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3310.) (April 29).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3703.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3656.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 17—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6416.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4878.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 919, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 839—Correa.

An act to add Section 999.7 to the Military and Veterans Code, and to amend Section 10111 of, and to add Section 10115.14 to, the Public Contract Code, relating to veterans.

2014

Jan. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 6. 23—Referred to Com. on RLS. Jan.

Jan.

Mar. 12-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended, Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 19-Re-referred to Com. on G.O.

Mar. 26—Set for hearing April 8.

1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Apr.

2—Set for hearing April 22. Apr.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3211.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

25—Set for hearing May 5. Apr.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

Mav 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 840—Lara (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Mullin) (Coauthors: Senators Beall, Block, Hueso, Leno, Mitchell, Torres, Wright, and Yee).

An act to amend Section 234 of, and to add Section 234.6 to, the Education Code, relating to educational equity.

2014

Jan. 7—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 8—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February $\bar{7}$.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on ED.

7—Set for hearing March 19. Mar.

26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Mar. 7. Noes 0. Page 2926.) (March 19).

Mar. 27—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

29—Set for hearing April 7. Mar.

7—Placed on APPR. suspense file. Apr.

16—Set for hearing May 23. May

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 841—Cannella (Principal coauthor: Senator Galgiani) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Gray) (Coauthor: Assembly Member

An act relating to the University of California, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

7—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Jan.

8—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 7. Jan.

Jan. 23-Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.

Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2927.) (March 19).

Mar. 27—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 7.

7—Placed on APPR. suspense file. Apr.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 842—Knight (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Cannella, Fuller, Gaines, Huff, Nielsen, and Vidak) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Chávez, Donnelly, Jones, Nestande, Salas, Waldron, and Wilk).

An act to add Section 101.13 to the Streets and Highways Code, relating to highways.

2014

- Jan. 7—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 8—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 7.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 5—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3121.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3323.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 24—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6017.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4545.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 654, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 843—Correa.

An act to amend Sections 44030.5, 44242.5, 44930, 44932, 44934, 44936, 44939, 44940, 44943, 44944, and 44947 of, and to add Sections 44930.5 and 44944.2 to, the Education Code, relating to school employees.

- Jan. 7—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 8—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 7.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Feb. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 16—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 844—Pavley (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Block, Correa, De León, DeSaulnier, Hancock, Leno, and Padilla) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Dickinson, Garcia, Gatto, and Wieckowski).

An act to amend Sections 9082.7 and 9086 of the Elections Code, and to amend Section 88002 of the Government Code, relating to elections.

- Jan. 8—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 9—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 8.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Feb. 28—Set for hearing March 18.
- Mar. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Mar. 19—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2927.) (March 18). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.
- Apr. 1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3703.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3656.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6284.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 1. Page 6416.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4872.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 920, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 845—Correa.

An act to add Section 69505.8 to the Education Code, relating to postsecondary education.

- Jan. 8—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 9—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 8.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Coms. on ED. and B. & F.I.
- Feb. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.
- Mar. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on B. & F.I. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 2976.) (March 26).
- Apr. 3—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B. & F.I.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3308.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3503.) (May 19).
- May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3532.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 29—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5705.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Jul. 10—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 10—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 120, Statutes of 2014.

846—Galgiani (Coauthor: Senator Gaines).

An act to add Section 14201.2 to the Penal Code, relating to crimes.

2014

- Jan. 9-Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Feb. 25-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3093.) (April 8).
- 9-Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Apr.
- Apr. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3186.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 21—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- 28-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and May amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5548.) Ordered to the
- Jun. 16—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 19—Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 19—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 23—Action rescinded whereby the bill was read third time, passed, and ordered to the Senate. Ordered to third reading.
 3—Read third time and amended. (Page 5811.) Ordered to third reading.
- Jul.
- Aug.
- 14—Read third time and amended. (Page 6016.) Ordered to third reading. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6119.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.
- Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4935.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 432, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 847—Block.

An act to amend Sections 13955, 13956, and 13957 of the Government Code, relating to crime victims, and making an appropriation therefor.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3093.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 11—Set for hearing April 28. Apr.
- 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file. Apr.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 848—Wolk (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Frazier) (Coauthors: Senators De León, DeSaulnier, Hancock, Hueso, Pavley, and Steinberg) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bonilla).

An act to repeal and add Division 26.7 (commencing with Section 79700) of the Water Code, and to repeal Section 2 of Chapter 3 of the Seventh Extraordinary Session of the Statutes of 2009, relating to a safe drinking water, water quality, and water supply program, by providing the funds necessary therefor through an election for the issuance and sale of bonds of the State of California and for the handling and disposition of those funds, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9. Jan.

23-Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W., E.Q., and GOV. & F. Jan.

Jan. 24—Set for hearing February 11.

-From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on E.O. (Aves Feb. 6. Noes 0. Page 2745.) (February 11).

Feb. 12—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.O.

14—Set for hearing February 19. Feb.

Feb. 19—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 6. Noes 2. Page 2777.) (February 19).

Feb. 20—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Set for hearing February 26.

Feb. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 2831.) (February 26). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

16—Set for hearing May 19. May

Mav 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

Jun. 9-From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3703.) (May 23).

10—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. Jun.

Jun. 23-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Urgency clause refused adoption. (Ayes 22. Noes 9. Page 4052.) . Motion to reconsider made by Senator Wolk. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4052.)

3—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Jul.

4—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

Aug. 18—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Wolk.

S.B. No. 849—Anderson.

An act to amend Section 9650 of the Probate Code, relating to decedents' estates.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 21-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

22-Re-referred to Com. on JUD. Apr.

29—Set for hearing May 6. Apr.

May 6—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken.

S.B. No. 850—Block (Principal coauthor: Senator Hill) (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Beall, Correa, Hueso, Lara, Roth, Torres, Vidak, and Wyland) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Chávez, Fong, Levine, and Wilk).

An act to add and repeal Article 3 (commencing with Section 78040) of Chapter 1 of Part 48 of Division 7 of Title 3 of the Education Code, relating to public postsecondary education.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.

Mar. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3254.) (April 24).

May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 6—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3704.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3594.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6235.) Ordered to the

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4685.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. (Corrected August 26.)

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.

Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 747, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 851—Leno.

An act making appropriations for the support of the government of the State of California and for several public purposes in accordance with the provisions of Section 12 of Article IV of the Constitution of the State of California, relating to the state budget, to take effect immediately, budget bill.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

May 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B. & F.R. (Corrected June 4.)

S.B. No. 852—Leno.

An act making appropriations for the support of the government of the State of California and for several public purposes in accordance with the provisions of Section 12 of Article IV of the Constitution of the State of California, relating to the state budget, to take effect immediately, budget bill.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3130.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- May 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- May 19—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 4989.) Withdrawn from committee.
 Ordered to second reading. Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 53. Noes 21. Page 5067.) Ordered to the Senate.
- May 23—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- May 27—Senate refused to concur in Assembly amendments. (Ayes 1. Noes 33. Page 3614.)
- May 29—Joint Rules 28, 28.1, and 29 suspended in the Senate. (Ayes 27. Noes 4. Page 3688.). Joint Rules 28, 28.1, and 29 suspended in the Assembly. (Ayes 73. Noes 0. Page 5335.). Senators Leno, Hancock, Lara, and Nielsen appointed to conference committee. Assembly Members Skinner, Bloom, Gorell, and Weber appointed to conference committee.
- Jun. 12—From Conference Committee: Be adopted. (Ayes 6: Senators Leno, Hancock, Lara and Assembly Members Skinner, Bloom, Weber. Noes 2: Senator Nielsen and Assembly Member Gorell. Page 3873.) To print.
- Jun. 15—Assembly adopted Conference Committee report. (Ayes 55. Noes 24. Page 5516.) Senate adopted Conference Committee report. (Ayes 25. Noes 11. Page 3902.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 15—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 8 p.m.
- Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor with item veto.
- Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 25, Statutes of 2014.
- Jun. 20—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's item veto pending.

S.B. No. 853—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 21602 of the Public Utilities Code, to amend Section 8352.6 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, to amend Sections 188.8 and 2384 of the Streets and Highways Code, and to amend Sections 5205.5 and 12801 of the Vehicle Code, relating to transportation, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3130.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5527.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5527.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 5528.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 27. Noes 10. Page 3909.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.
- Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 27, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 854—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 17224, 17250.30, and 81704 of the Education Code, to amend Sections 6204, 6531, 11270, 11544, 12153, 12168.7, 12224, 12225, 12227, 12228, 12229, 12230, 12231, 12232, 12233, 12236, 12432, 12478, 13300.5, 13332.11, 13332.19. 13963.1, 14740, 14745, 14746, 16429.1, 16731.6, 17090, 17091, 17093, 17094, 17095, 17096, 17097, 17617, 22802, 22910, 22910.5, and 22913 of, to add Section 20035.11 to, to add Article 7 (commencing with Section 12270) to Chapter 3 of Part 2 of Division 3 of Title 2 of, to add Chapter 10 (commencing with Section 11850) to Part 1 of Division 3 of Title 2 of, to repeal Sections 11548.5, 12234, 12235, and 26915 of, to repeal Article 3 (commencing with Section 14750), Article 4 (commencing with Section 14755), Article 6 (commencing with Section 14765), and Article 7 (commencing with Section 14769) of Chapter 5 of Part 5.5 of, and to repeal Chapter 7 (commencing with Section 15849.20) of Part 10b of, Division 3 of Title 2 of, the Government Code, to amend Sections 50661, 51452, and 53545 of, and to repeal Sections 50840, 50841, and 50842 of, the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 135, 1771.5, 1771.7, and 1776 of, to add Sections 1725.5, 1771.1, and 1771.4 to, and to repeal and add Sections 1771.3 and 1773.3 of, the Labor Code, to amend Section 179 of the Military and Veterans Code, to amend Sections 1485.5 and 13835.7 of the Penal Code, to amend Sections 20133, 20175.2, 20193, 20209.7, 20688.6, and 20919.3 of, and to repeal and add Sections 6823 and 6953 of, the Public Contract Code, and to repeal and add Sections 100152 and 103396 of the Public Utilities Code, to amend Section 75.70 of, and to add Section 95.5 to, the Revenue and Taxation Code, to amend Sections 1112, 1112.5, 1114, 1126, 1127, 1135, and 1585.5 of the Unemployment Insurance Code, and to amend Section 2 of Chapter 469 of the Statutes of 2002, relating to state and local government, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3131.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5527.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5527.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 5529.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 31. Noes 6. Page 3910.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.
- Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 28, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 855—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 17415 of the Family Code, to amend Sections 1506.5, 1520.3, 1522, 1523.1, 1523.2, 1533, 1534, 1550, 1551, 1556, 1558, 1562, 1568.05, 1568.07, 1569.185, 1569.20, 1569.48, 1569.525, 1569.682, 1596.803, 1596.871, 1796.12, 1796.14, 1796.16, 1796.17, 1796.19, 1796.22, 1796.23, 1796.24, 1796.25, 1796.26, 1796.29, 1796.31, 1796.44, 1796.45, 1796.47, 1796.48, 1796.49, 1796.52, 1796.55, 1796.61, and 1796.63 of, to amend and renumber Sections 1796.33, 1796.34, 1796.35, 1796.36, 1796.37, and 1796.42 of, to amend, renumber, and add Sections 1796.38 and 1796.41 of, to add Sections 1546.1, 1546.2, 1548.1, 1569.481, 1569.482, and 1796.40 to, to repeal Sections 1796.39 and 1796.56 of, and to repeal and add Section 1546 of, the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 300, 10104, 10553.11, 11320.32, 11322.8, 11325.24, 11402.4, 11450.025, 11460, 11477, 12301.1, and 18906.55 of, to add Sections 11461.3, 12300.4, and 12300.41 to, to amend, repeal, and add Sections 18901.2 and 18901.5 of, and to add Article 3.3 (commencing with Section 11330) to Chapter 2 of Part 3 and Chapter 5.2 (commencing with Section 16524.6) to Part 4, of Division 9 of, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to human services, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3131.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5515.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5515.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 61. Noes 10. Page 5517.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 29. Noes 8. Page 3905.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.

Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 29, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 856—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 854.1 of, and to amend, repeal, and add Section 95014 of, the Government Code, to amend Sections 1502 and 1524 of, to add Article 9.7 (commencing with Section 1567.80) to Chapter 3 of Division 2 of, and to add and repeal Article 9.5 (commencing with Section 1567.61) of Chapter 3 of Division 2 of, the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 4418.25, 4418.7, 4474.2, 4474.3, 4514, 4519.6, 4648, 4659.1, 4681.6, 4691.9, 6504.5, and 6509 of, to amend, repeal, and add Section 7505 of, to add Section 4436 to, to add Article 8 (commencing with Section 4698) to Chapter 6 of Division 4.5 of, and to add and repeal Article 3.6 (commencing with Section 4684.80) of Chapter 6 of Division 4.5 of, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental services, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3131.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5527.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5527.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5530.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3911.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.

Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 30, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 857—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 56.36 of the Civil Code, to amend Sections 6254 and 100504 of the Government Code, to amend Sections 1280.15, 1341.45, 1399.861, 11833.02, 11833.04, 120955, 128200, 128205, 128210, 128215, 128225, 128230, 128235, 130200, and 136030 of, to amend and renumber Sections 130201, 130202, 130203, 130204, and 130205 of, to add Sections 1347.5, 1368.05, 1374.76, 120962, 121451, 121452, and 131058 to, and to repeal and add Section 136000 of, the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 10965.15, 12693.70, 12739.61, and 12739.78 of, to add Sections 10112.35, 12699.15, 12699.64, 12701, 12710.2, and 12739.79 to, and to repeal Part 6.3 (commencing with Section 12695), Part 6.4 (commencing with Section 12699.50), and Part 6.5 (commencing with Section 12700) of Division 2 of, the Insurance Code, to add Section 19548.2 to the Revenue and Taxation Code, and to amend Sections 4061, 5897, 14043.38, 14132.275, 14132.277, 14154, 14165.50, 15800, 15801, 15803, 15804, and 15805 of, to amend the heading of Chapter 2 (commencing with Section 15810) of Part 3.3 of Division 9 of, to amend, repeal, and add Sections 15810, 15811, 15826, 15832, and 15840 of, to add Sections 14005.22, 14005.225, 14104.35, 14131.11, 14132.915, 14148.65, 14148.67, 15802.5, 15806, 15814, 15818, 15827, 15833, 15835, 15839, 15841, 15847, 15847.3, 15847.5, 15847.7, 15848, and 15848.5 to, and to add Chapter 3 (commencing with Section 15850) and Chapter 4 (commencing with Section 15870) to Part 3.3 of Division 9 of, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to health, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3131.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5515.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5515.) Read third time. Amendments by Assembly Member Olsen tabled on motion by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez. (Ayes 55. Noes 24. Page 5518.) Amendments by Assembly Member Grove tabled on motion by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez. (Ayes 54. Noes 24. Page 5519.) Amendments by Assembly Member Waldron tabled on motion by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez. (Ayes 54. Noes 24. Page 5520.) Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 24. Page 5520.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 26. Noes 11. Page 3905.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.

Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 31, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 858—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 8206.1, 8236, 8239, 8261, 8263.1, 8265, 8273.1, 8278.3, 8447, 8450, 8499.5, 14041.5, 14041.6, 17080, 24214, 41203.1, 41207.3, 42127, 44374.5, 47644, 48000, 49430.5, 51745.6, 51747, 51747.5, 52055.770, 56836.06, 56836.07, 56836.08, 56836.095, 56836.11, 56836.15, and 60640 of, to amend the heading of Article 4 (commencing with Section 60640) of Chapter 5 of Part 33 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, to amend, repeal, and add Section 47612.1 of, to add Sections 8203.1, 44235.2, 51749.5, and 57149.6 to, to add Chapter 16 (commencing with Section 53010) to Part 28 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, to add and repeal Sections 8363.1, 42127.01, and 41841.9 of, to repeal Sections 14035 and 60640.2 of, and to repeal and add Section 8273.2 of, the Education Code, to amend Section 17581.6 of, and to add Section 2.00 of the Budget Act of 2013, relating to education finance, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3132.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5527.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5527.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 5531.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 26. Noes 11. Page 3912.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.
- Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 32, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 859—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 2005, 2574, 2575, 2576, 2578, 37700, 37710.3, 37710.5, 37712, 41544, 42238.01, 42238.02, 42238.025, 42238.03, 42238.05, 42238.18, 42238.20, 42284, 42285, 46380, 46610, 47605.1, 47613, 47613.1, 47631, 47632, 47635, 47663, 48310, 48359.5, 52064, and 52070 of, to amend the heading of Chapter 7 (commencing with Section 2000) of Part 2 of Division 1 of Title 1 of, to add Sections 41376.1 and 42238.055 to, to repeal Sections 2002, 2003, 2004, 2009, 2554, 42238.53, 46611, and 47634.3 of, to repeal the heading of Article 1 (commencing with Section 2000) of Chapter 7 of Part 2 of Division 1 of Title 1 of, and to repeal and add Sections 46200.5 and 46201.5 of, the Education Code, relating to education finance, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3132.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5515.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5515.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5521.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 2. Page 3906.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.

Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 33, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 860—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 69432, 69432.7, 69433.6, 70022, 70023, 79200, 81821, 84321.6, 84750.5, 84751, 87482, 89295, 92493, 92494, 92495, 92495.5, and 92675 of, to amend the heading of Article 5 (commencing with Section 79200) of Chapter 9 of Part 48 of Division 7 of Title 3 of, to add Sections 79204, 79205, 79206, 79207, 79208, 79209, 84750.6, 84754.6, 89712, 90083, 92495.6, and 94102.1 to, to add Article 1.5 (commencing with Section 78220) to Chapter 2 of Part 48 of Division 7 of Title 3 of, to add Article 5 (commencing with Section 89770) to Chapter 6 of Part 55 of Division 8 of Title 3 of, and to add Chapter 15 (commencing with Section 92985) to Part 57 of Division 9 of Title 3 of, the Education Code, to amend Sections 17581.7 and 68926.3 of the Government Code, to amend Section 13146 of the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 10726 and 10742 of the Public Contract Code, relating to postsecondary education, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3132.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5527.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5527.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 65. Noes 8. Page 5531.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3912.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.

Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 34, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 861—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 12025 of the Fish and Game Code, to amend Sections 8574.4. 8574.7, 8574.8, 8670.2, 8670.3, 8670.5, 8670.7, 8670.8, 8670.8.3, 8670.8.5, 8670.9, 8670.12, 8670.14, 8670.19, 8670.25, 8670.25, 8670.26, 8670.27, 8670.28, 8670.29, 8670.30.5, 8670.31, 8670.32, 8670.33, 8670.34, 8670.35, 8670.36, 8670.37. 8670.37.5, 8670.37.51, 8670.37.52, 8670.37.53, 8670.37.55, 8670.37.58, 8670.40, 8670.42, 8670.47.5, 8670.48, 8670.48.3, 8670.49, 8670.50, 8670.51, 8670.53, 8670.54, 8670.55, 8670.56.5, 8670.56.6, 8670.61.5, 8670.62, 8670.64, 8670.66, 8670.67, 8670.67.5, 8670.69.4, and 8670.71 of, to add Sections 8670.7.5, 8670.40.5. and 8670.95 to, and to repeal Section 8670.69.7 of, the Government Code, to amend Section 449 of the Harbors and Navigation Code, to amend and repeal Sections 116760.60, 116761.21, 116761.22, 116761.24, and 116761.80 of, and to amend, repeal, and add Sections 116760.10, 116760.20, 116760.30, 116760.39, 116760.40, 116760.42, 116760.43, 116760.44, 116760.46, 116760.50, 116760.55, 116760.70, 116760.79, 116760.80, 116760.90, 116761, 116761.20, 116761.23, 116761.40, 116761.50, 116761.60, 116761.62, 116761.65, 116761.70, 116761.85, 116762.60, and 131110 of, and to add Section 116271 to, the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 541.5, 2705, 3160, 3161, 4629.5, 4629.6, 4629.7, 4629.8, 5009, 5010.6, 5010.6.5, 5010.7, 14507.5, 14552, 14581, 21190, 31012, 42476, 42872.1, 42885.5, 42889, 48653, and 71116 of, to add Sections 14581.1 and 30821 to, to add Division 12.5 (commencing with Section 17000) to, and to add and repeal Article 1.5 (commencing with Section 5019.10) of Chapter 1 of Division 5 of, the Public Resources Code, to amend Sections 379.6, 1807, and 2851 of the Public Utilities Code, to amend Sections 46002, 46006, 46007, 46010, 46013, 46017, 46023, 46028, and 46101 of, to add Section 46001.5 to, to repeal Sections 46008, 46014, 46015, 46016, 46019, 46024, and 46025 of, and to repeal and add Sections 46011, 46018, and 46027 of, the Revenue and Taxation Code, to amend Section 5024 of the Vehicle Code, and to amend Sections 10783 and 13272 of, to amend, repeal, and add Sections 174, 13350, 13478, and 13485 of, and to add Section 13528.5 to, the Water Code, relating to public resources, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3132.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5515.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5515.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 5522.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 12. Page 3907.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.
- Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 35, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 862—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 16428.9 of, and to add Sections 12087.5 and 19602.8 to, the Government Code, to amend Sections 39711, 39715, and 44091.1 of, and to add Sections 39719 and 39719.1 to, the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 4475, 25470, 25472, 25474, and 75121 of, to amend the heading of Chapter 5.7 (commencing with Section 25470) of Division 15 of, to add Sections 25471.5 and 25474.5 to, to add Article 7.8 (commencing with Section 4598) to Chapter 8 of Part 2 of Division 4 of, to add Chapter 22 (commencing with Section 42995) to Part 3 of Division 30 of, to add Division 44 (commencing with Section 75200) to, and to repeal Section 12292 of, the Public Resources Code, to amend Section 2827 of the Public Utilities Code, to repeal Section 2 of Chapter 657 of the Statutes of 2007, and to amend Section 1 of Chapter 415 of the Statutes of 2013, relating to greenhouse gases, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3133.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5515.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5515.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 53. Noes 26. Page 5523.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3913.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.

Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 36, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 863—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 15820.92, 15820.921, and 15820.924 of, and to add Chapter 3.131 (commencing with Section 15820.93) to Part 10b of Division 3 of Title 2 of, the Government Code, relating to correctional facilities, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3133.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 19—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5607.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5607.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5608.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 19—In Senate. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 2. Page 4017.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.

Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 37, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 864—Torres (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bonta).

An act to amend Sections 22140, 22141, 22905, 22955, and 22955.5 of, to add Sections 22002.5, 22901.7, 22957, and 22958 to, and to add and repeal Sections 22311.9, 22950.5, and 22955.1 of, the Education Code, relating to state teachers' retirement, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3133.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 865—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend the Budget Act of 2013 (Chapters 20 and 354 of the Statutes of 2013) by augmenting Item 9840–001–0001 of Section 2.00 of that act, relating to the state budget, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, budget bill.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3134.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5515.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5515.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 68. Noes 8. Page 5524.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 29. Noes 8. Page 3908.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.
- Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 38, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 866—Wolk, Steinberg, and Pavley (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Atkins, Gomez, and Rendon) (Coauthors: Senators Beall, Berryhill, Block, Cannella, Corbett, Correa, De León, DeSaulnier, Fuller, Gaines, Galgiani, Hernandez, Hill, Hueso, Huff, Jackson, Knight, Lara, Liu, Mitchell, Monning, Nielsen, Padilla, Roth, Torres, Vidak, and Wyland) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Salas, Perea, Gray, Gatto, Nazarian, Achadjian, Alejo, Allen, Bigelow, Bonilla, Brown, Campos, Chávez, Conway, Cooley, Gorell, Hagman, Harkey, Linder, Logue, Maienschein, Mullin, Olsen, Wagner, Wilk, and Nestande).

An act to add Sections 5096.968 and 75089 to the Public Resources Code, to add Sections 13467, 78691.5, 79222, and 79591 to, and to repeal and add Division 26.7 (commencing with Section 79700) of, the Water Code, and to repeal Section 2 of Chapter 3 of the Seventh Extraordinary Session of the Statutes of 2009, relating to a water quality, supply, and infrastructure improvement program, by providing the funds necessary therefor through an election for the issuance and sale of bonds of the State of California and for the handling and disposition of those funds, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3134.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Aug. 11—Assembly Rule 96(b) suspended. (Page 5975.) Withdrawn from committee.
Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5975.) Read third time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 13—Assembly Rule 69(b) suspended. (Page 5997.) Read third time and amended. (Page 5997.) Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5998.) Assembly Rule 69(d) suspended. (Page 5998.) Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 1. Page 5999.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 13—In Senate. Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4479.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 8:45 p.m.

Aug. 13—Vetoed by the Governor.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's item veto pending.

S.B. No. 867—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to elections, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3134.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Assembly Rule 96(b) suspended. (Page 5941.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5941.) Read third time and amended. (Page 5941.) Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5941.) Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 5942.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 11—In Senate. Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 1. Page 4419.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 5:15 p.m.
- Aug. 11—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 11—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 186, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 868—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to add Section 113 to the Water Code, relating to water, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3134.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5515.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5515.)

S.B. No. 869—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 101012 of, to add Sections 17070.965 and 17078.73 to, and to add and repeal Section 17070.53 of, the Education Code, relating to school facilities, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3135.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5515.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5515.) Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 5525.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3908.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.

Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 39, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 870—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 1374.34 of, to add Chapter 13.6 (commencing with Section 121287) to Part 4 of Division 105 of, and to add and repeal Section 128225.5 of, the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 14105.33, 14105.436, and 14105.86 of, to amend, repeal, and add Section 14593 of, and to add Sections 14087.9730 and 14132.56 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to health, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

Jan.

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3135.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5515.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5515.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 24. Page 5526.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 26. Noes 11. Page 3909.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.

Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 40, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 871—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 73 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3135.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Jun. 15—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 5535.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5535.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 48. Noes 20. Page 5535.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 15—In Senate. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 28. Noes 8. Page 3914.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 19—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 1 p.m.
- Jun. 20—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 41, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 872—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review (Coauthors: Assembly Members Muratsuchi, Skinner, and Williams).

An act to amend the Budget Act of 2014 (Chapter 25 of the Statutes of 2014) by amending Items 0555-001-0193, 0650-001-0001, 2660-001-0046, 3940-001-0193. 3980-001-0001, 3980-001-3056, 5180-001-0001, 5180-151-0001, 5227-101-3259, 5227-106-0001, 6110-111-0001, 6110-194-0001, 6110-195-0890, 6110-196-0001, 6110-488, 6440-001-0001, 6610-001-0001, 6870-101-0001, 7100-001-0514, 7100-001-0870, 8660-001-0462, 8660-001-0493. 9800-001-0001. 9800-001-0494. 8660-101-0493. 9800-001-0988 of, by adding Items 0250-302-3138 and 3940-496 to, and by repealing Item 0650-001-3259 of, Section 2.00 of, and by amending Sections 11.00 and 39.00 of, that act, relating to the State Budget, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, budget bill.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3135.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 22. Noes 3.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 55. Noes 21. Page 6330.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)
- Aug. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 18. Noes 7.) (August 28). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

S.B. No. 873—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to add Chapter 7 (commencing with Section 155) to Title 1 of Part 1 of the Code of Civil Procedure, to add Section 757 to the Evidence Code, to amend Sections 1546.1, 1546.2, 1569.481, 1569.482, and 1569.682 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 11461.3, 11462.04, 11477, and 12300.4 of, and to add Chapter 5.6 (commencing with Section 13300) to Part 3 of Division 9 of, the Welfare and Institutions Code, and to amend Section 88 of Chapter 29 of the Statutes of 2014, relating to human services, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3136.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 25. Noes 1.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 55. Noes 21. Page 6331.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)
- Aug. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 9.) (August 28). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 56. Noes 21. Page 6711.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 27. Noes 8. Page 4985.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 685, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 874—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend, repeal, and add Section 5956.10 of the Government Code, to amend Section 50661 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 25416 and 31111.5 of, and to add Section 5080.43 to, the Public Resources Code, and to amend Sections 62 and 193 of Chapter 35 of the Statutes of 2014, relating to public resources, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3136.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 10.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 51. Noes 23. Page 6332.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)
- Aug. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 10.) (August 28). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

S.B. No. 875—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 3042 and 3043 of the Penal Code, and to amend Section 51 of Chapter 26 of the Statutes of 2014, relating to public safety, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3136.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 10.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 56. Noes 22. Page 6709.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 27. Noes 8. Page 4985.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 686, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 876—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Sections 8278.3, 8357, 8447, 8450, 48000, 51749.5, 53012, 84754.6, 89295, 92495, and 92675 of the Education Code, and to amend Section 10502 of the Public Contract Code, relating to education finance, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3137.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 23. Noes 1.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 73. Noes 3. Page 6710.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4986.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 687, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 877—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to repeal Chapter 3.131 (commencing with Section 15820.93) of Part 10b of Division 3 of Title 2 of the Government Code, relating to correctional facilities, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3137.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 26. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6710.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4986.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 688, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 878—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 12301.24 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to in-home supportive services, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3137.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 10.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 53. Noes 22. Page 6333.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)
- Aug. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 10.) (August 28). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 56. Noes 22. Page 6712.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 10. Page 4987.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 689, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 879—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to add Sections 12440.6 and 12440.7 to the Government Code, relating to state employees, making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3137.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 10.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6341.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)
- Aug. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 19. Noes 9.) (August 28). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 60. Noes 12. Page 6713.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Senate Rule 29.4 suspended. (Ayes 22. Noes 11. Page 4999.) Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4999.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 690, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 880—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2014.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3138.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 10.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 53. Noes 23. Page 6333.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)
- Aug. 28—Hearing postponed by committee.

S.B. No. 881—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act to amend Section 8 of Chapter 27 of the Statutes of 2014, relating to transportation, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, bill related to the budget.

2014

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3138.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 10.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6341.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)
- Aug. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 24. Noes 1.) (August 28). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

S.B. No. 882—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2014.

- Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3138.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.
- Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 10.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 52. Noes 23. Page 6334.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)
- Aug. 28—Hearing postponed by committee.

S.B. No. 883—Hancock (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Skinner) (Coauthor: Senator DeSaulnier).

An act relating to health care districts, and making an appropriation therefor, to take effect immediately, usual current expenses of the state.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3138.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

Aug. 11—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5975.)

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 10.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 51. Noes 23. Page 6334.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on BUDGET pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)

Aug. 28—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 29—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 54. Noes 23. Page 6743.)

Aug. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (August 29). Read second time. Amended. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 6750.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 59. Noes 16. Page 6754.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 30—In Senate. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 11. Page 5008.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 691, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 884—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2014.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3139.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 885—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2014.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3139.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 886—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2014.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3139.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 887—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2014.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3140.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 888—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2014.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3140.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 889—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2014.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3140.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 890—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2014.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3140.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 891—Committee on Budget and Fiscal Review.

An act relating to the Budget Act of 2014.

2014

Jan. 9—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 10—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 9.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3141.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on BUDGET.

S.B. No. 892—Hancock (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, De León, Lara, Leno, and Steinberg) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano and Skinner).

An act to amend Sections 2933.6 and 6126.3 of, and to add Article 7 (commencing with Section 2696.5) to Chapter 4 of Title 1 of Part 3 of, the Penal Code, relating to state prisons.

2014

Jan. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 13.

Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 19—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 25—Hearing postponed by committee.

Mar. 26—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3093.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3704.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 11. Page 3665.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6343.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 28—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 893—Hill.

An act to amend Sections 1798.29 and 1798.82 of, and to add Title 1.81.23 (commencing with Section 1798.90.5) to Part 4 of Division 3 of, the Civil Code, relating to personal information.

- Jan. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 13.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3235.) (April 22).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3704.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 18. Noes 15. Page 3668.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator Hill. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3668.)
- May 29—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 26. Noes 5. Page 3699.) Senate Rule 29.3 suspended. (Ayes 21. Noes 11. Page 3699.) Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 2—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Hill.

S.B. No. 894—Corbett (Coauthor: Senator Lara).

An act to amend Section 1569.335 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to residential care facilities for the elderly.

- Jan. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 13.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Coms. on HUMAN S. and JUD.
- Feb. 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Feb. 20—Set for hearing March 25.
- Mar. 5—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Mar. 6—Set for hearing April 8.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 3. Noes 2. Page 3119.) (April 8). Re–referred to Com. on JUD. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3235.) (April 22).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3704.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 8. Page 3649.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Coms. on HUM. S. and AGING & L.T.C.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on AGING & L.T.C. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 17).
- Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on AGING & L.T.C.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

S.B. No. 895—Corbett.

An act to amend Sections 1569.33 and 1569.335 of, and to add Section 1569.331 to, the Health and Safety Code, relating to residential care facilities for the elderly.

- Jan. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 13.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Feb. 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Feb. 20—Set for hearing March 25.
- Mar. 5—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Mar. 6—Set for hearing April 8.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3119.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3704.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3649.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 17).
- Jun. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6343.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 61. Noes 11. Page 6494.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 29. Noes 6. Page 4892.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 704, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 896—Correa (Principal coauthor: Senator Hill).

An act to add Sections 22066 and 22067 to the Financial Code, relating to finance lenders.

- Jan. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 13.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.I.
- Feb. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B. & F.I.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3161.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3277.) (April 28).
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 14—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 15—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3494.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 19—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on B. & F.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 4—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 5848.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 4—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 190, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 897—Steinberg.

An act to amend Sections 33540 and 84830 of the Education Code, relating to educational programs.

- Jan. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 13.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Feb. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.
- Mar. 12—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 13—Set for hearing March 26.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 2976.) (March 26).
- Apr. 3—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3704.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3595.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6345.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6573.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4972.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 480, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 898—Cannella (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Gray) (Coauthors: Senators Huff, Gaines, and Vidak) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Allen, Chávez, Jones, Maienschein, Olsen, and Waldron).

An act to add Section 16301.3 to the Government Code, relating to state government.

- Jan. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 13.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on G.O.
- Mar. 26—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3211.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8, be amended, and ordered to consent calendar.
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3417.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on B. & F.
- Jun. 24—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 4—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read third time and amended. (Page 5911.) Ordered to third reading. Re–referred to Com. on B. & F. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 74. Noes 0. Page 6231.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4685.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.
- Sep. 17—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 17—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 393, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 899—Mitchell (Coauthors: Senators Beall, Evans, Hancock, Hill, and Liu) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Buchanan, Dickinson, Garcia, Gonzalez, Lowenthal, Pan, Skinner, and Yamada).

An act to add Section 11270.5 to, and to repeal Section 11450.04 of, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to CalWORKs.

2014

- Jan. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 15—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 14.
- Jan. 23—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Feb. 13—Set for hearing March 25.
- Mar. 5—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Mar. 6—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 2. Page 3119.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 900—Hill.

An act to amend Section 321.1 of, and to add Section 750 to, the Public Utilities Code, relating to public utilities.

- Jan. 15—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 16—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 15.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3078.) (April 1).
- Apr. 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3704.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3657.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6047.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4545.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 552, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 901—Vidak (Coauthors: Senators Fuller and Huff) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Donnelly, Gorell, Harkey, Jones, and Olsen).

An act to add Sections 2704.045 and 2704.096 to, and to add and repeal Section 2704.78 of, the Streets and Highways Code, relating to high-speed rail, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Jan. 16—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 17—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 16.

Feb. 6—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and GOV. & F.

Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 1. Noes 6. Page 3236.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 902—Vidak (Coauthors: Senators Fuller and Walters) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Donnelly, Gorell, Harkey, and Jones).

An act to add Section 185036.3 to the Public Utilities Code, relating to high-speed rail, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Jan. 16—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 17—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 16.

Feb. 6—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and JUD.

Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 1. Noes 7. Page 3236.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 903—Vidak (Coauthor: Senator Fuller) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Donnelly, Gorell, Harkey, and Jones).

An act to add Section 185036.5 to the Public Utilities Code, relating to high-speed rail, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Jan. 16—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 17—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 16.

Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 1. Noes 7. Page 3236.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 904—Vidak (Coauthors: Senators Fuller and Walters) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Donnelly, Gorell, Harkey, Jones, and Olsen).

An act to add Section 185037.6 to the Public Utilities Code, relating to high–speed rail, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Jan. 16—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 17—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 16.

Feb. 6—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and JUD.

Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and

amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 1. Noes 7. Page 3236.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 905—Knight.

An act to amend Section 4501 of the Penal Code, relating to assault.

2014

Jan. 17—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 20.

Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 6—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 25.

Mar. 25—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2978.) (March 25).

Mar. 26—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3045.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 3—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10).

Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5548.) Ordered to the

Jun. 16—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11:30 a.m.

Jun. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 51, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 906—Correa.

An act to add Section 1256.01 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to health facilities.

- Jan. 21—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 21.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3342.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3441.) (May 12).
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3468.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 18. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6235.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4685.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.
- Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 368, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 907—Monning.

An act to add Section 1297.18 to, and to repeal Article 2 (commencing with Section 1297.351) of Chapter 7 of Title 9.3 of Part 3 of, the Code of Civil Procedure, relating to international commercial disputes.

2014

- Jan. 22—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 22.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Mar. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3018.) (April 1).
- Apr. 8—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3141.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on JUD.

S.B. No. 908—Gaines.

An act to amend Section 65580 of the Government Code, relating to housing.

2014

- Jan. 23—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 23.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 909—Pavley.

An act to amend Section 369 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to juveniles.

- Jan. 23—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 23.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Coms. on HUMAN S., JUD., and APPR.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 8.
- Mar. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3120.) (April 8).
- Apr. 10—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 12—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3403.) (May 6).
- May 13—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 15—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 910—Payley (Coauthor: Senator Anderson).

An act to amend Section 136.2 of the Penal Code, relating to domestic violence.

- Jan. 23—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 23.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3019.) (April 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3323.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time and amended. (Page 6119.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6216.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4686.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.
- Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 638, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 911—Block (Coauthors: Senators Correa and Leno) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Brown, Chávez, Chesbro, Skinner, Ting, Wieckowski, and Yamada).

An act to amend, repeal, and add Sections 1569.616, 1569.62, and 1569.69 of, and to add Sections 1569.371, 1569.39, and 1569.696 to, the Health and Safety Code, relating to residential care facilities for the elderly.

2014

23—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Jan.

Jan. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 23.

Feb. 6-Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Mar. 4-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S. Set for hearing March 25.

5—Hearing postponed by committee. Mar.

Mar. 6—Set for hearing April 8.

Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 2. Page 3120.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

11—Set for hearing April 28. Apr.

28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

Apr. May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3704.) (May

Mav 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 11. Page 3650.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Coms. on HUM. S. and AGING & L.T.C.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on AGING & L.T.C. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 17).

Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on AGING & L.T.C. Jun.

From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14). Aug.

19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Aug.

Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6344.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.

27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 68. Noes 6. Page 6554.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.

-Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4942.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m. Sep.

Sep. —Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 705, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 912—Mitchell.

An act to amend Section 11005.4 of the Government Code, relating to state agencies.

2014

- Jan. 23—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 23.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on G.O. Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 25.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 25.
 Mar. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 26—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3091.) (April 8).
- Apr. 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3277.) (April 28).
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 6. Page 3412.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 1.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 59. Noes 13. Page 6125.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 18—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 571, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 913—DeSaulnier (Coauthors: Senators Beall, Cannella, Galgiani, and Jackson) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bonilla and Daly).

An act to amend Section 44125 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to vehicular air pollution.

- Jan. 23—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 23.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 6—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3038.) (April 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3704.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3595.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 23—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee.

S.B. No. 914—Liu.

An act to amend Section 116.540 of the Code of Civil Procedure, relating to small claims court.

2014

- Jan. 23—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 23.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on JUD.

S.B. No. 915—Hill (Coauthor: Assembly Member Mullin).

An act to add Section 99160.5 to the Education Code, relating to standardized testing.

- Jan. 27—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 28—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 27.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.
- Mar. 12—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3254.) (April 24).
- Apr. 28—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3328.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 11).
- Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 23—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 30—Read third time and amended. (Page 5747.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5906.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4400.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 245, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 916—Correa.

An act to amend Sections 32025, 32030, and 32110 of the Penal Code, relating to firearms.

2014

- Jan. 27—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 28—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 27.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Coms. on G.O. and E.Q.
- Mar. 6—Set for hearing March 25.
- Mar. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O. (Corrected March 21.)
- Mar. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 26—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 8—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 21—Hearing postponed by committee. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O.
- Apr. 22—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S. Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 29—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 4. Page 3310.)
- May 28—Returned to Secretary of Senate pursuant to Joint Rule 62(a).

S.B. No. 917—Gaines.

An act to amend Sections 10133.1 and 10604.1 of the Insurance Code, and to amend Sections 1363.02 and 1367.26 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to health care coverage.

2014

- Jan. 27—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 28—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 27.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 10—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 19—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

S.B. No. 918—Gaines (Principal coauthor: Senator DeSaulnier).

An act to add Sections 14104.1 and 14106 to the Government Code, to amend Section 10120 of the Public Contract Code, and to add Section 172 to the Streets and Highways Code, relating to transportation.

- Jan. 27—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 28—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 27.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 23—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 29.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3312.) (April 29).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 919—Wright.

An act to amend Section 98 of the Labor Code, relating to employment.

2014

Jan. 27—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 28—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 27.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 920—Galgiani and Cannella (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Eggman and Olsen).

An act to amend Section 65007 of the Government Code, relating to land use.

2014

Apr.

Jan. 28—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 29—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 28.

Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 30.

28—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 921—Wright.

An act to amend Section 34183 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to local government, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Jan. 28—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 29—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 28.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 922—Knight.

An act to amend Sections 264, 264.1, 286, 288a, and 289 of the Penal Code, relating to sex offenses.

2014

Jan. 29—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 30—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 1.

Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 1. Hearing postponed by committee.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 29.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3310.) (April 29).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3704.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3595.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 24—Set, second hearing. Failed passage in committee.

S.B. No. 923—Pavley (Coauthors: Senators Correa and Wyland).

An act to add Article 2.3 (commencing with Section 33135) to Chapter 2 of Part 20 of Division 2 of Title 2 of the Education Code, relating to educational apprenticeships.

- Jan. 29—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Jan. 30—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 1.
- Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3035.) (April 2).
- Apr. 9—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3704.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3661.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6541.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4942.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 924—Beall and Lara (Coauthor: Assembly Member Skinner).

An act to amend Section 340.1 of, and to add Section 340.105 to, the Code of Civil Procedure, and to amend Section 905 of the Government Code, relating to damages.

2014

Jan. 29—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 30—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 1.

Feb. 6—Referred to Coms. on JUD. and APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.

May 12—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3403.) (May 6).

May 13—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 15—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3705.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 3654.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 19. Page 6410.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 11. Page 4916.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 925—Wright.

An act to add Section 6546.14 to the Government Code, relating to transportation.

2014

Jul.

Jan. 29—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.

Jan. 30—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 1.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 926—Beall and Lara (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Skinner) (Coauthors: Senators Block and Vidak) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bradford, Fong, Fox, and Hall).

An act to amend Section 801.1 of the Penal Code, relating to crimes.

2014

- 29—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Jan.
- Jan. 30—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 1.
- Feb. 6-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 22.
- Mar. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- 10—Set for hearing April 29. Apr.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3310.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Mav 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3705.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3596.) Ordered to the May Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6300.) Ordered to the Aug.
- 21—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. Aug.
- 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m. Aug.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 921, Statutes of 2014. Sep.

S.B. No. 927—Cannella and Vidak.

An act to amend Sections 79700, 79702, 79716, 79720, 79720.1, 79720.4, 79721, 79722, 79732, 79744, 79745, 79747, 79749.5, 79770, and 79810 of, to amend the heading of Division 26.7 (commencing with Section 79700) of, to repeal Sections 79720.6 and 79824 of, and to repeal Chapter 9 (commencing with 79750) of Division 26.7 of, the Water Code, relating to the Safe, Clean, and Reliable Drinking Water Supply Act of 2014, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

- 29—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Jan.
- Jan. 30—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 1.
- 6-Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W., E.Q., and GOV. & F. Feb.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.
- 7—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr.
- 8—Set for hearing April 22. Apr. 22—Set, second hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 3. Noes 6. Page Apr. 3211.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 928—Correa and Huff (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Gaines, Hueso, and Steinberg) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Allen, Bocanegra, Bonilla, Conway, Daly, Fox, Grove, Medina, V. Manuel Pérez, and Quirk–Silva).

An act to amend Section 13996.65 of, and to add Section 13996.43 to, the Government Code, relating to economic development, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

Jan. 29—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 30—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 1.

Feb. 6—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 21.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3210.) (April 21). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3705.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3596.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6172.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4642.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 28—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 28—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 929—Wright.

An act to amend Section 17 of the Penal Code, relating to felonies.

2014

Jan. 30—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 31—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 2.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 930—Berryhill(Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Gaines, and Nielsen) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bigelow).

An act to amend, repeal, and add Section 451.5 of the Penal Code, relating to arson, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 25.

Mar. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2978.) (March 25).

Mar. 28—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3705.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3643.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
 Aug. 19—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page

6161.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 481, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 931—Anderson.

An act to amend Section 9004 of the Elections Code, relating to initiatives.

2014

Jul.

Feb. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 932—Anderson.

An act to amend Section 1256.1 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to health facilities.

- Feb. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

PART 2 of 3

SENATE WEEKLY HISTORY

S.B. No. 933—Anderson and Hancock.

An act to add Section 1202.9 to the Penal Code, relating to probation.

2014

- Feb. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3310.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 8—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 934—Anderson.

An act to amend Section 657 of the Civil Code, relating to property.

- Feb. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 935—Leno (Coauthors: Senators Steinberg and De León) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Ting).

An act to amend Section 1182.12 of the Labor Code, relating to wages.

2014

Feb. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 2977.) (March 26). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 7—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3705.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 12. Page 3688.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on L. & E.

Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 936—Monning (Principal coauthor: Senator Cannella) (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo and Stone).

An act to amend Sections 955.1 and 3440.1 of the Civil Code, to amend Section 9109 of the Commercial Code, to add Section 6537 to the Government Code, to amend Section 1731 of, to add Section 1770 to, and to add Article 5.7 (commencing with Section 849) to Chapter 4 of Part 1 of Division 1 of, the Public Utilities Code, and to add Article 8 (commencing with Section 685) to Chapter 3 of Part 5 of the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District Law (Chapter 527 of the Statutes of 1977), relating to utilities.

2014

- Feb. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and E., U., & C.
- Mar. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 2.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on E., U., & C. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3037.) (April 2).
- Apr. 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3295.) (April 29).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3534.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 13).
- Aug. 14—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6160.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4643.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 482, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 937—Galgiani.

An act to amend Section 578 of the Food and Agricultural Code, relating to pests.

- Feb. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 938—Galgiani.

An act to amend Section 1122 of the Water Code, relating to water.

2014

- Feb 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 939—Block (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Corbett, and Correa) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bonta).

An act to amend Section 784.7 of, and to repeal Section 784.8 of, the Penal Code, relating to criminal jurisdiction.

- 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.
- Feb. Feb. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 6.
- Feb. 20-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 2-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. (Corrected April 9.)
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3093.) (April 8).
- Apr. 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3187.) Ordered to the Apr. Assembly.
- Apr. 21—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- 21-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and May amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17).
- Jun. 23—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 24—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- 26-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5706.) Ordered to the Jun. Senate.
- Jun. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- —Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4397.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 246, Statutes of 2014. Aug.

S.B. No. 940—Jackson.

An act to amend Section 1913 of the Code of Civil Procedure, to add Section 70663 to the Government Code, and to amend Sections 1455, 1471, 1821, 1834, 1840, 1841, 1842, 1843, 1844, 1845, 1846, 1847, 1848, 1849, 1890, 2107, 2200, 2300, 2352, 2505, 2650, and 3800 of, to add Sections 1301.5 and 1851.1 to, and to add Chapter 8 (commencing with Section 1980) to Part 3 of Division 4 of, the Probate Code, relating to conservatorships.

- Feb. 4—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 5—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 7.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Mar. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3018.) (April 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3277.) (April 28).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 7—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3418.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 11—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 4—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5970.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 13—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4473.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 18—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 553, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 941—Monning and DeSaulnier (Coauthor: Assembly Member Buchanan).

An act to add Article 1.4 (commencing with Section 678) to Chapter 5 of Division 3 of the Harbors and Navigation Code, relating to vessels.

2014

Feb. 4—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 5—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 7.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3092.) (April 8).

Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3705.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 10. Page 3657.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 3.) (June 16).

Jun. 18—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 51. Noes 25. Page 6236.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 7. Page 4686.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.

Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 433, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 942—Vidak.

An act to amend Section 13001 of the Elections Code, relating to special elections, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 4—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 5—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 7.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Feb. 28—Set for hearing March 18.

Mar. 19—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2927.) (March 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 7—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 943—Beall.

An act to add Part 1.5 (commencing with Section 18300) to Division 5 of Title 2 of the Government Code, relating to the California State University.

2014

- Feb. 4—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 5—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 7.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 2. Page 3338.)

S.B. No. 944—Torres.

An act to add Section 11011.6 to the Government Code, relating to state government.

- Feb. 5—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 6—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 8.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 19—Re-referred to Com. on G.O.
- Mar. 26—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3091.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 7—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3418.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Coms. on A. & A.R. and L. GOV.
- Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on A. & A.R.
- Jun. 12—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re-referral to L. Gov.) suspended. (Page 5488.)
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 12. Noes 1.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 15. Noes 2.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 69. Noes 6. Page 6417.) Ordered to the
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 1. Page 4872.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 20—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 515, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 945—Morrell.

An act to amend Section 60640 of the Education Code, relating to pupil assessment.

2014

- Feb. 5—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 6—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 8.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.

S.B. No. 946—Huff.

An act to amend Section 4730.65 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to community facilities.

2014

- Feb. 5—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 6—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 8.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.
- Mar. 19—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3119.) (April 9).
- Apr. 10—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 22—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Apr. 24—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3242.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 24—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 4—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 4).
- Jun. 5—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5618.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 25—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Jul. 3—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4254.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jul. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10:30 a.m.
- Jul. 21—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 171, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 947—Berryhill.

An act to amend Section 10072 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to public social services.

- Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 948—Committee on Veterans Affairs (Senators Hueso (Chair), Block, Correa, Knight, Lieu, Nielsen, and Roth).

An act to amend Section 142 of the Military and Veterans Code, relating to the state militia.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on V.A.

Mar. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on V.A.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3094.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3328.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on V.A.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5915.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Aug. 21—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 218, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 949—Jackson.

An act to add and repeal Article 23.5 (commencing with Section 8490) of Chapter 2 of Part 6 of Division 1 of Title 1 of the Education Code, relating to after school programs.

2014

Jun.

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and ED.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.

Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3038.) (April 2).

Apr. 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED. (Corrected April 11.)

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3338.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3705.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3604.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 15. Noes 3.) (June 24).

Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 56. Noes 21. Page 6227.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 69. Noes 6. Page 6410.) Ordered to the

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4878.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 369, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 950—Torres (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Rodriguez) (Coauthor: Senator Anderson).

An act to amend Section 803 of the Penal Code, relating to bribery.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and APPR.

Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3019.) (April 1). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3705.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3695.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 26—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jul. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5815.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jul. 3—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4296.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 191, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 951—Torres (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Rodriguez).

An act to add Section 801.7 to the Penal Code, relating to crimes.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and APPR.

Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 26—Set for hearing April 22.

Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3217.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 952—Torres (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Rodriguez).

An act to amend Sections 1090, 1093, and 1097 of the Government Code, relating to public officers and employees.

2014

Aug.

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 1.

Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3019.) (April 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3705.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3696.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6047.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 27. Noes 0. Page 4755.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.

Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 483, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 953—Roth.

An act to amend Section 21113 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2014

- Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3236.) (April 22).
- May 1—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 5—Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 21—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3535.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 29—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 16). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5915.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 192, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 954—Gaines.

An act to amend Section 66905.2 of the Government Code, relating to the California Tahoe Conservancy.

- Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 955—Mitchelland Lieu (Principal coauthors: Senators Hill and Huff) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Holden) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Eggman).

An act to amend Section 629.52 of the Penal Code, relating to interception of electronic communications.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected February 13.)

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3094.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3705.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3596.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6236.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4686.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.

Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 712, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 956—Gaines.

An act to amend Section 10110 of the Insurance Code, relating to insurance.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 957—Vidak (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Patterson).

An act to amend Section 1170 of the Penal Code, relating to imprisonment, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 4. Page 3310.)

May 28—Returned to Secretary of Senate pursuant to Joint Rule 62(a).

S.B. No. 958—Gaines.

An act to amend Section 21061 of the Public Resources Code, relating to the environment.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 959—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 100503 of the Government Code, to amend Sections 1357.500, 1357.503, 1366.6, 1367.005, 1367.006, 1374.21, 1385.03, 1385.11, 1389.25, and 1399.849 of the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 10112.27, 10112.28, 10112.3, 10113.9, 10181.3, 10181.11, 10199.1, 10753.05, and 10965.3 of the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 14—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 27—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2991.) (March 26). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3705.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 7. Page 3597.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 19. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6300.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 21—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4756.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 572, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 960—Morrell.

An act to amend Section 4315 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to pharmacy.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 21.

Apr. 16—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3278.) (April 28). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

May 13—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 15—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3698.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 17).

Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5915.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4400.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 247, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 961—Berryhill.

An act to amend Section 19424 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to horse racing.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 962—Leno (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Skinner) (Coauthors: Senators DeSaulnier, Hancock, Pavley, and Wolk).

An act to add Section 22761 to the Business and Professions Code, relating to mobile communications devices.

2014

May

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 2. Page 3078.) (April 1).

Apr. 9—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 24—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 19. Noes 17. Page 3243.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator Leno. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3244.)

May 5—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 8. Page 3415.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Coms. on B.,P. & C.P. and U. & C.

Jun. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 10—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com, on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on U. & C. (Ayes 11. Noes 3.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 5.) (June 23).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jul. 2—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 4—Read third time and amended. (Page 5847.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 53. Noes 20. Page 5908.) Ordered to the Senate

Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 28. Noes 8. Page 4400.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Aug. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 275, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 963—Torres.

An act to amend Section 13001 of the Elections Code, relating to elections.

2014

Feb. 6—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 7—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 9.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Feb. 28—Set for hearing March 18.

Mar. 19—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2927.) (March 18), Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 7—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 964—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 1367.03 of, to add Section 1367.035 to, and to repeal and add Section 1380.3 of, the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Section 14456 of, and to add Section 14456.3 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to health care coverage.

- Feb. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3342.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3706.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 10. Page 3597.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 5.) (June 24).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 3.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6343.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 22. Page 6494.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 12. Page 4915.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 573, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 965—Leno.

An act to add Section 84750.6 to the Education Code, relating to community colleges, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

- Feb. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 19—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 3254.) (April 24).
- May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 966—Lieu.

An act to add Section 2216.5 to the Business and Professions Code, and to amend Sections 1204, 1248.15, 1248.3, and 1248.35 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to outpatient settings.

- Feb. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

S.B. No. 967—De León and Jackson (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Lowenthal) (Coauthors: Senators Beall, Cannella, Evans, Galgiani, Monning, Pavley, Torres, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Fong, Gonzalez, Quirk—Silva, Skinner, Ting, and Williams).
An act to add Section 67386 to the Education Code, relating to student safety.

- Feb. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on ED. Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.
- Mar. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing March 19.
- Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 2927.) (March 19).
- Mar. 27—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 7.
- Apr. 7—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3706.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 9. Page 3697.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on JUD. and HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on HIGHER ED. (Ayes 9. Noes 1.) (June 17).
- Jun. 18—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 1.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 57. Noes 20. Page 6426.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4937.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 748, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 968—Hill (Coauthors: Assembly Members Mullin and Stone).

An act to add Section 6213.5 to the Public Resources Code, relating to public lands.

- Feb. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W. and JUD.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 3092.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3235.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3706.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 11. Page 3657.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and JUD.
- Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 16—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 16). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1.) (June 24).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 5.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 42. Noes 25. Page 6251.) Ordered to the
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 9. Page 4687.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 922, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 969—DeSaulnier (Coauthors: Senators Beall, Gaines, Galgiani, Hancock, Lara, Pavley, Roth, and Steinberg).

An act to amend Sections 8847 and 8847.1 of, to amend the heading of Chapter 11 (commencing with Section 8847) of Division 1 of Title 2 of, and to add Sections 8849, 8850, and 8851 to, the Government Code, relating to public works.

2014

Feb. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 29.

May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3312.) (April 29).

May 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3706.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3650.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 1.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time and amended. (Page 6162.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 6301.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 21—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4756.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.

Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 970—Yee (Coauthors: Senators Evans and Leno) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bradford).

An act to amend Section 230 of, to amend, repeal, and add Sections 225, 226, and 229 of, and to add Section 208.3 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to juveniles.

2014

Feb. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 8.

Mar. 26—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 971—Huff.

An act to amend Sections 17199.4, 17592.74, 32282, 35292.5, 41003.3, 47650, 47651, 48660, and 60851 of, to repeal Sections 315.5, 316.5, 317, 1982.3, 1982.5, 1983.5, 17584.3, 17586, 17588, 17592, 32285, 46306, 47613.2, 47634.1, 48660.2, 48664, and 60510.1 of, to amend and renumber the heading of Article 2 (commencing with Section

60510) and Article 4 (commencing with Section 60530) of Chapter 4 of Part 33 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, to repeal Article 11 (commencing with Section 1830) of Chapter 6 of Part 2 of Division 1 of Title 1 of, to repeal Article 1 (commencing with Section 41500), Article 2 (commencing with Section 41505), Article 3 (commencing with Section 41510), Article 4 (commencing with Section 41520), Article 5 (commencing with Section 41530), and Article 7 (commencing with Section 41570) of Chapter 3.2 of Part 24 of Division 3 of Title 2 of, to repeal Article 13 (commencing with Section 41920) of Chapter 5 of Part 24 of Division 3 of Title 2 of, to repeal Article 5 (commencing with Section 44520), Article 6 (commencing with Section 44560), Article 8 (commencing with Section 44580), Article 10 (commencing with Section 44630), and Article 10.6 (commencing with Section 44650) of Chapter 3 of Part 25 of Division 3 of Title 2 of, to repeal Article 4.5 (commencing with Section 52378) and Article 8 (commencing with Section 52480) of Chapter 9 of Part 28 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, to repeal Article 4 (commencing with Section 52750) of Chapter 11 of Part 28 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, to repeal Article 1 (commencing with Section 52800) of Chapter 12 of Part 28 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, to repeal Article 7 (commencing with Section 60350) of Chapter 2 of Part 33 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, to repeal Article 1 (commencing with Section 60500) and Article 3 (commencing with Section 60520) of Chapter 4 of Part 33 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, to repeal Chapter 13 (commencing with Section 11200) of Part 7 of Division 1 of Title 1 of, to repeal Chapter 2.5 (commencing with Section 37300) of Part 22 of Division 3 of Title 2 of, to repeal Chapter 3.3 (commencing with Section 44700), Chapter 3.33 (commencing with Section 44720), Chapter 3.36 (commencing with Section 44735), and Chapter 3.45 (commencing with Section 44755) of Part 25 of Division 3 of Title 2 of, to repeal Chapter 6.8 (commencing with Section 52080), Chapter 6.9 (commencing with Section 52100), Chapter 6.10 (commencing with Section 52120), Chapter 8 (commencing with Section 52200), Chapter 8.5 (commencing with Section 52250), and Chapter 8.6 (commencing with Section 52270) of Part 28 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, to repeal Chapter 2 (commencing with Section 54100) of Part 29 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, and to repeal Chapter 5 (commencing with Section 58700) of Part 31 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, the Education Code, relating to school finance.

- Feb. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.
- Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2927.) (March 19).
- Mar. 27—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 7.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and be amended.
- Apr. 9—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3142.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 11).
- Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 4—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time and amended. (Page 6021.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 6122.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4602.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 923, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 972—Torres (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Beall, Calderon, Correa, De León, Evans, Gaines, Galgiani, Hueso, Lara, Lieu, Liu, and Yee) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Campos, V. Manuel Pérez, and Rodriguez).

An act to amend Section 100500 of the Government Code, relating to the California Health Benefit Exchange.

2014

Feb. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 24—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.

Apr. 28—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 3266.)

Apr. 29—Set for hearing April 30.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3343.) (April 30).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 7—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3465.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 10).

Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 16—Read third time and amended. (Page 5546.) Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 73. Noes 3. Page 5620.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Jun. 25—Ordered to special consent calendar.

Jul. 3—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4254.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jul. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10:30 a.m.

Jul. 21—Approved by the Governor.

Jul. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 172, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 973—Hernandez.

An act to amend Sections 11839.3, 11839.22, and 11839.24 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to narcotic treatment.

- Feb. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 13.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH. Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3279.) (April 24).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 12—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3441.) (May 12).
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3468.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time and amended. (Page 6029.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6123.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4604.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 484, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 974—Anderson (Coauthors: Senators Gaines and Torres).

An act to amend Section 100503 of the Government Code, relating to health care coverage, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.

Feb. 20—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and JUD.

Mar. 14—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 19—Hearing postponed by committee.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3162.) (April 9).

Apr. 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 29.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3309.) (April 29).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3706.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3597.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 19. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 975—Lieu.

An act to add Section 19138.1 to the Government Code, relating to personal services contracts.

2014

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- 20-Referred to Coms. on G.O. and PUB. S. Feb.
- Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 8.
- Mar. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O.
- From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 7. Noes Apr. 2. Page 3091.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- 10—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 24—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- Mav 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May -From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3706.) (May
- Mav 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 10. Page 3658.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 1.) (June 18).
- Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.
- 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14). Aug.
- 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 53. Noes 21. Page 6335.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on A. & A.R. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)
- 26—Action rescinded whereby the bill was re-referred to Com. on A. & A.R. Aug. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2 and whereby amendments were adopted on August 22. (Ayes 53. Noes 24. Page 6460.) . Ordered to third reading. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 56. Noes 22. Page 6576.) Ordered to the
- Aug.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 4940.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m. Sep.
- Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 976—Gaines.

An act to amend Section 10140 of the Public Contract Code, relating to public contracts.

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 977—Liu.

An act to amend Sections 319, 358.1, 361.2, 366.1, 366.21, 366.22, 366.25, and 16500.5 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to juveniles.

2014

Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 19—Re-referred to Coms. on HUMAN S. and JUD.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 3213.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.

May 12—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3403.) (May 6).

May 13—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 14—Re–referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5.

May 15—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3706.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 5. Page 3696.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on JUD. and HUM. S.

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5908.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 3. Page 4401.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Aug. 21—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 219, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 978—DeSaulnier.

An act to amend Section 264.2 of the Penal Code, relating to rape victims.

2014

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3217.) (April 22).
- Apr. 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3321.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jul. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5809.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jul. 3—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jul. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10:30 a.m.
- Jul. 18—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 136, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 979—Beall (Coauthor: Senator Torres).

An act to amend Section 3505.4 of the Government Code, relating to local public employee organizations.

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 19—Re-referred to Com. on P.E. & R.

SENATE WEEKLY HISTORY Wednesday October 15, 2014

S.B. No. 980—Lieu (Coauthor: Senator Leno).

An act to amend Sections 1405 and 1417.9 of, and to add Section 1405.1 to, the Penal Code, relating to DNA testing.

2014

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- 20-Referred to Com. on RLS. Feb.
- Mar. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 19-Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3217.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 25—Set for hearing May 5. Apr.
- Apr. 28—Hearing postponed by committee.
- May -Set for hearing May 12.
- May -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended, Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Mav 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3706.) (May
- 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Mav
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 3687.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May
- 9-Referred to Com. on PUB. S. Jun.
- Jun. 19-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug.
- 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 1. Page 6554.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.
- 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.
- 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 3. Page 4967.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 554, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 981—Huff (Coauthor: Senator Gaines) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Hagman, Harkey, Jones, and Olsen).

An act to add Section 11349.11 to, and to add and repeal Section 11349.10 of, the Government Code, relating to regulations.

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- Feb. 20-Referred to Com. on G.O.
- Mar. 6—Set for hearing April 22.
- 10-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O.
- Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 5. Noes 5. Page 3212.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 982—Huff (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Cannella, and Lieu) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Chávez, Olsen, and Wagner).

An act to amend Sections 261.9 and 647 of the Penal Code, relating to sex offenses.

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3217.) (April 22).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 983—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 149.7 of, and to add Section 149.2 to, the Streets and Highways Code, relating to transportation.

2014

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- 20-Referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Feb.
- 21-Set for hearing April 9. Mar.
- 8—Hearing postponed by committee. 10—Set for hearing April 24. Apr.
- Apr.
- 16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Apr.
- Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 30.
- 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes Apr. 2. Page 3308.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 2—Set for hearing May 12. May
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Mav 21—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 23—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. May
- May 24—Set for hearing May 28 in GOV. & F. pending receipt.
- May From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3575.) Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- May 28—From committee: That the measure be returned to the Senate floor for consideration. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3718.) (May 28). Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 13. Page 3694.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Mav 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9-Referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- 15-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Jun. amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a). 16—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on TRANS. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) Jun. (June 16). Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 1.) (June 23).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Aug. amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.
- 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission. Aug.

S.B. No. 984—Walters.

An act relating to the State Teachers' Retirement System, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 19-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 27—Re-referred to Com. on P.E. & R.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 21.
- 21—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 2. Page Apr. 3216.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 985—Pavley.

An act to amend Sections 10561, 10562, 10563, and 10573 of, and to add Sections 10561.5 and 10565 to, the Water Code, relating to stormwater.

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- 20-Referred to Coms. on E.Q. and N.R. & W. Feb.
- Apr. 3—Withdrawn from committee. Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W. and E.O.
- 4—Set for hearing April 22. Apr.
- 9-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on E.Q. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3214.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on E.Q. 23—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3341.) (April 30).
- Mav 7-Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May Re-referred to Com. on APPR, pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5.
- Mav 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3706.) (May 23). Read May second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 3. Page 3598.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.
- Jun. 10-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 6.) (June 17).
- Jun. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 22. Page 6542.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 4943.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 555, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 986—Hernandez.

An act to add and repeal Section 14103.9 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

- Feb. 11—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 12—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 14.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3343.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3706.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3658.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 987—Monning (Coauthor: Assembly Member Stone).

An act to amend Section 18754.2 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to wildlife.

- Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3214.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 8—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3386.) (May 5).
- May 12—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 9. Page 3465.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Coms. on W.,P. & W. and REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on REV. & TAX. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 74. Noes 0. Page 6023.) Ordered to the
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 621, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 988—Jackson (Coauthor: Senator Pavley) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Gorell and Williams).

An act to add Section 410 to the Fox Canyon Groundwater Management Agency Act (Chapter 1023 of the Statutes of 1982), relating to the Fox Canyon Groundwater Management Agency.

2014

Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.

Mar. 19—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 2927.) (March 19). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 7—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Apr. 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 8. Page 3414.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 4—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 4). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 11. Noes 4.) (June 18).

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 56. Noes 18. Page 5699.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Jul. 10—Approved by the Governor.

Jul. 10—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 121, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 989—Galgiani.

An act to add Section 722 to the Military and Veterans Code, relating to veterans.

2014

- Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Coms. on V.A. and T. & H.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on T. & H. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3095.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 23—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 990—Vidak.

An act to amend Section 14527 of the Government Code, relating to transportation, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

- Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15. Feb.
- 20-Referred to Com. on T. & H. Feb.
- 3—Set for hearing May 6. Apr.
- 16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Apr.
- 17—Set for hearing April 29. Apr.
- 21-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Set, second hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 3. Noes 8. Page Apr. 3312.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 991—Jackson.

An act to amend Sections 261, 261.6, 264, and 290 of the Penal Code, relating to sex offenses.

- Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.
- 20-Referred to Com. on PUB. S. Feb.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 1.
- 11—Hearing postponed by committee. 12—Set for hearing April 22. Mar.
- Mar.
- 7—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Apr.

S.B. No. 992—Nielsen (Principal coauthor: Senator Galgiani) (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Brown and Gonzalez).

An act to amend Section 4735 of, and to add Section 4736 to, the Civil Code, relating to common interest developments, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on T. & H.

Mar. 4—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3038.) (April 1).

Apr. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 7—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3071.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 7—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 1—Referred to Com. on H. & C.D.

May 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on H. & C.D.

Jun. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6339.) Ordered to third reading. Aug. 26—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. F

Aug. 26—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6449.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4908.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 434, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 993—Mitchell (Coauthors: Senators Beall and Hernandez).

An act to amend Sections 2585, 2586, 2586.4, and 2586.8 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to dietitians.

2014

- Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 21.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. (Corrected April 23.) (Corrected August 7.)
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3210.) (April 21). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3491.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 19—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. (Corrected August 7.)
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time and amended. (Page 6026.) Ordered to third reading. (Corrected August 18.)
- Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6156.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4643.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 622, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 994—Monning.

An act to add Section 9957 to the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

- Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.
- Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 19—Re-referred to Coms. on T. & H. and JUD.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 8.
- Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 3—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 22—Set, second hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 3237.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 995—Knight.

An act to amend Section 800 of the Military and Veterans Code, relating to military service.

2014

Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 996—Evans (Coauthors: Senators Wyland and Yee).

An act to repeal and add Section 391 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to juveniles.

2014

Feb. 12—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 13—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 15.

Feb. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 27—Re-referred to Coms. on HUMAN S. and JUD.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3213.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3309.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3706.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3598.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Coms. on HUM. S. and JUD.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6163.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 28—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 28—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 997—Morrell (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Alejo) (Coauthors: Senators Gaines and Jackson) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Brown, Buchanan, Cooley, Fong, Harkey, Linder, Mansoor, Stone, Wagner, and Waldron).

An act to amend Section 18724 of, and to add and repeal Article 3.5 (commencing with Section 18725) of Chapter 3 of Part 10.2 of Division 2 of, the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation.

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3256.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 7—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3417.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 4—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5913.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4401.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 248, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 998—Knight (Coauthor: Senator Fuller) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Gorell).

An act to amend Section 6377.1 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and RLS. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 23—Set for hearing May 7.
- Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Set for hearing May 14.
- May 15—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (May 14).
- May 19—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 13—Set for hearing June 23.
- Jun. 23—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 8—Set for hearing April 14.
- Aug. 14—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 999—Liu.

An act to add Article 7 (commencing with Section 79220) to Chapter 9 of Part 48 of Division 7 of Title 3 of the Education Code, and to amend Section 18926.5 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to social services.

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on HUMAN S. and ED.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3213.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3338.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1000—Monning (Coauthors: Senators DeSaulnier, Lara, Leno, Mitchell, and Steinberg) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano and Williams).

An act to add Article 15 (commencing with Section 111224) to Chapter 5 of Part 5 of Division 104 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to public health.

2014

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH. Feb.
- 20—Set for hearing April 9. Mar.
- Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3162.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr.
- 28—Placed on APPR, suspense file. Apr.
- 16—Set for hearing May 23. May
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3706.) (May
- Mav 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Mav 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 13. Page 3701.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and B..P. & C.P.
- Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1001—Morrell.

An act to amend Section 340.3 of the Code of Civil Procedure, relating to civil procedure.

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 10-Re-referred to Coms. on JUD. and APPR. Apr.
- 22—Set for hearing April 29. Apr.
- 23—Hearing postponed by committee. Apr.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1002—De León (Coauthor: Senator Anderson).

An act to amend Section 14005.66 of, and to add Section 18901.05 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to low–income individuals.

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and HUMAN S.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.
- Mar. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on HUMAN S. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2992.) (March 26).
- Mar. 28—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3120.) (April 8). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3707.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3598.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6237.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Aves 5. Noes 0.) Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

 Aug. 22—Set for hearing August 22. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4787.)
- Aug. 25—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4822.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 28—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1003—Evans.

An act to add Section 17132.11 to the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on G.O.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3091.) (April 8).
- Apr. 9—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 24—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3242.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 24—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on G.O.
- Jun. 30—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O.
- Jul. 3—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).

S.B. No. 1004—Hernandez (Coauthor: Senator Wolk).

An act to add Section 14132.75 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to health care.

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 23—Set for hearing May 7.
- May 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- May 7—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3402.) (May 7). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3707.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3599.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 18. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6343.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6496.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4908.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 574, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1005—Lara (Coauthors: Senators Block, Calderon, De León, Evans, Mitchell, Padilla, Torres, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo, Ammiano, Bocanegra, Bonta, Campos, Dickinson, Fong, Garcia, Gonzalez, Roger Hernández, Jones–Sawyer, Pan, V. Manuel Pérez, Rendon, Skinner, Ting, and Yamada).

An act to add Title 22.5 (commencing with Section 100530) to the Government Code, to add Section 1366.7 to the Health and Safety Code, to add Section 10112.31 to the Insurance Code, and to add Section 14102.1 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to health care coverage, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3343.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1006—Wyland.

An act to amend Sections 51225.3, 60850, and 60851 of, and to add Section 51008.5 to, the Education Code, relating to school curriculum.

2014

Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 27—Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

S.B. No. 1007—Wyland.

An act to add Article 10 (commencing with Section 52495) to Chapter 9 of Part 28 of Division 4 of Title 2 of the Education Code, relating to career technical education.

2014

Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.

Mar. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 28—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

S.B. No. 1008—Wyland.

An act to add Section 52952 to the Education Code, relating to science education.

2014

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 19.
- Mar. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23. Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Aug. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

S.B. No. 1009—Liu.

An act to add Section 6268.5 to the Government Code, relating to public records.

2014

Mar.

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on G.O.
- Mar. 6—Set for hearing March 25.
- Mar. 25—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2977.) (March 25). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule
- 28.8. Apr. 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 22—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Apr. 24—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3242.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 24—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

28—Set for hearing April 7.

- May 29—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5915.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Aug. 21—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 220, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1010—Mitchell (Principal coauthor: Senator Hancock) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Ammiano) (Coauthors: Senators Lara and Leno) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bocanegra, Bradford, Donnelly, Eggman, Gonzalez, Hall, Holden, Jones–Sawyer, Quirk, Ridley–Thomas, Skinner, Stone, Ting, and Weber).

An act to amend Sections 11351.5 and 11470 of the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Section 1203.073 of the Penal Code, relating to controlled substances.

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 19-Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3311.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3441.) (May 12).
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 12. Page 3649.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 3.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time and amended. (Page 5966.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 50. Noes 19. Page 6019.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 21. Noes 13. Page 4719.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10 a.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 749, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1011—Monning.

An act to amend Section 5005.1 of the Corporations Code, relating to corporations.

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on INS.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3163.) (April 9).
- Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3321.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on INS.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 30—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jul. 3—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5967.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6021.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 28. Noes 0. Page 4601.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 556, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1012—Wyland.

An act to amend Sections 4980.43 and 4999.46 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to healing arts.

2014

Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 21.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3210.) (April 21).

Apr. 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3358.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 17).

Jun. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 7—Read third time and amended. (Page 5904.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6015.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4546.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 435, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1013—Vidak and Nielsen (Principal coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Cannella, Fuller, Huff, Knight, Walters, and Wyland).

An act to repeal and add Division 26.7 (commencing with Section 79700) of the Water Code, and to repeal Section 2 of Chapter 3 of the Seventh Extraordinary Session of the Statutes of 2009, relating to a safe drinking water, water quality, and water supply program, by providing the funds necessary therefor through an election for the issuance and sale of bonds of the State of California and for the handling and disposition of those funds, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1014—Jackson (Principal coauthor: Senator Leno) (Coauthors: Senators Evans, Hancock, Liu, and Pavley) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Skinner, and Williams).

An act to add Sections 4027.5 and 4108 to the Business and Professions Code, relating to pharmaceutical waste.

- Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on E.Q. and B., P. & E.D.
- Mar. 13—Set for hearing March 26.
- Mar. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on B., P. & E.D. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2991.) (March 26).
- Apr. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 21.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3210.) (April 21). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3707.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 3. Page 3690.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on E.S. & T.M. and B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 26—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1015—Galgiani (Coauthor: Senator Gaines).

An act to amend and repeal Section 2690 of the Penal Code, relating to inmates, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 16.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3217.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3277.) (April 28).

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 1—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3325.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

May 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 26—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5705.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4292.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 193, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1016—Wyland.

An act to amend and repeal Section 85 of Chapter 48 of the Statutes of 2013, relating to pupil instruction, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 27—Re-referred to Com. on ED. Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.

S.B. No. 1017—Evans.

An act to add Chapter 8 (commencing with Section 99500) to Part 65 of Division 14 of Title 3 of the Education Code, and to add Part 21 (commencing with Section 42301) to Division 2 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to oil and gas production taxes, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on ED. and GOV. & F.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.
- Mar. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.
- Apr. 2—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 5. Noes 3. Page 3255.) (April 24).
- May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 7.
- May 13—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3401.) (May 7).
- May 14—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1018—De León.

An act to amend Sections 405, 5915, and 5918 of the Food and Agricultural Code, relating to pest control.

2014

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on AGRI.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on AGRI.

Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3018.) (April 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3277.) (April 28).

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3327.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on AGRI.

Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 30—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6238.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4720.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 924, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1019—Leno (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Skinner, and Wieckowski).

An act to add Section 19094 to the Business and Professions Code, relating to business.

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3036.) (April 2). Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 21.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3211.) (April 21). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3707.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 6. Page 3663.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on E.S. & T.M. and B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 2.) (June 24).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 1.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6343.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 56. Noes 17. Page 6542.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 29. Noes 5. Page 4944.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 862, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1020—Monning.

An act to amend Section 25150.6 of the Health and Safety Code, and to add Chapter 22 (commencing with Section 42995) to Part 3 of Division 30 of the Public Resources Code, relating to recycling.

2014

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.O.
- Apr. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1021—Wolk.

An act to amend Section 50079 of the Government Code, relating to taxation.

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3119.) (April 9).
- Apr. 10—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 15. Page 3359.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee.

S.B. No. 1022—Huff (Coauthor: Senator Hancock).

An act to add Section 66014.3 to the Education Code, relating to public postsecondary education.

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3118.) (April 9).
- Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR, suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3707.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3660.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6047.) Ordered to the
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4601.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 17—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 17—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 394, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1023—Liu (Principal coauthor: Senator Steinberg) (Coauthors: Senators Correa, Galgiani, Hancock, Hueso, and Monning) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Stone).

An act to add Article 7 (commencing with Section 79220) to Chapter 9 of Part 48 of Division 7 of Title 3 of the Education Code, relating to community colleges.

2014

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.

Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on ED. and HUMAN S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.

Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on HUMAN S. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 2976.) (March 26).

Apr. 3—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3213.) (April 22).

Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3707.) (May

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3696.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on HIGHER ED. and HUM. S.

Jun. 12—Re-referred to Coms. on HUM. S. and HIGHER ED. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a). From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on HIGHER ED. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17).

Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 23—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5641.)

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6163.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4643.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 771, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1024—Gaines.

An act to amend Section 71002 of the Education Code, relating to community colleges.

2014

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1025—Torres.

An act to amend Section 2266 of the Vehicle Code, relating to public employment.

2014

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3121.) (April 8).
- Apr. 10—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3320.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 16).
- Jun. 18—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 5650.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 23—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 26—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Jun. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 66, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1026—Vidak.

An act to amend Sections 5705, 5710, and 6822 of the Civil Code, relating to common interest developments.

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.
- Apr. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1027—Hill (Coauthor: Senator Leno).

An act to add Title 1.81.27 (commencing with Section 1798.91.1) to Part 4 of Division 3 of the Civil Code, relating to personal data.

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on JUD. and APPR.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 8.
- Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3092.) (April 8).
- Apr. 21—Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR. Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3267.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Coms. on B.,P. & C.P. and JUD.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 17).
- Jun. 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 25—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5745.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 30—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4294.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 194, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1028—Jackson (Coauthor: Assembly Member Williams).

An act to amend Section 69439 of the Education Code, and to amend Section 1095 of the Unemployment Insurance Code, relating to student financial aid.

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 16—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3338.) (April 30).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR, suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3707.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 9. Page 3661.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 3.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6340.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 65. Noes 14. Page 6485.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4909.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 692, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1029—Hancock (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bonta).

An act to amend Section 18901.3 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to social services.

2014

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Mar. 4—Set for hearing March 25.

Mar. 5—Hearing postponed by committee.

Mar. 6—Set for hearing April 8.

Mar. 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 3120.) (April 8).

Apr. 10—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3707.) (May

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Hancock.

S.B. No. 1030—De León.

An act relating to the payment of claims against the state, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on APPR.

S.B. No. 1031—De León.

An act relating to state claims, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3277.) (April 28).

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 30—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 3. Page 4189.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jul. 3—Referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 61. Noes 15. Page 6296.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 21—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 9—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 313, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1032—Torres.

An act to amend Section 17015 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation.

2014

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1033—Torres.

An act to amend Section 65583 of the Government Code, relating to local planning.

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3038.) (April 1).
- Apr. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3144.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Coms. on H. & C.D. and L. GOV.
- Jun. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 12—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to L. Gov.) suspended. (Page 5488.)
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jun. 30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 29—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 1034—Monning.

An act to amend Sections 1357.51, 1357.514, 1357.600, and 1357.614 of, and to repeal and add Sections 1357.506 and 1357.607 of, the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 10198.7, 10753.05, 10755, and 10755.05 of, and to repeal and add Sections 10753.08 and 10755.08 of, the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage.

2014

Feb. 14—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 18—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 20.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar 14—Set for hearing March 26. Mar. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 26—Set for hearing April 9.

 From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3162.) (April 9). Apr.

—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.

22-Set for hearing April 28. Apr.

28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3277.) (April 28). Apr.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3325.) Ordered to the May Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on Jun. APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

23—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading. Jun.

Jun. 26—Read third time and amended. (Page 5704.) Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5745.) Ordered to the

30—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Jun.

Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Aves 36. Noes 0. Page 4295.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m. Aug.

Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.

15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 195, Statutes of 2014. Aug.

S.B. No. 1035—Huff and Vidak.

An act to amend Sections 17072 and 19184 of, to amend and repeal Sections 17131.4, 17131.5, 17215.1, and 17215.4 of, and to add Sections 17138.5 and 17216 to, the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

27-Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Mar.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

10-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. -Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 5. Page 3256.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1036—Pavley.

An act to add Section 10631.2 to the Water Code, relating to urban water management.

2014

Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 10—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3296.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3707.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3658.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 63. Noes 8. Page 6125.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 18—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 485, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1037—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 130350.6 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to transportation.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 27—Re-referred to Coms. on T. & H. and GOV. & F.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3313.) (April 29).
- May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 7.
- May 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3401.) (May 7).
- May 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 2. Page 3439.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Coms. on L. GOV. and TRANS.
- Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 16—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to Com. on TRANS.) suspended. (Page 5545.)
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on TRANS. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jun. 25—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5746.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 30—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4295.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 196, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1038—Leno (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ting and Yamada).

An act to amend Section 782 of, and to add Section 786 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to juveniles.

2014

Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 8.

Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3094.) (April 8).

Apr. 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 13. Page 3357.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 10).

Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 42. Noes 33. Page 5743.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 30—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 4398.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 249, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1039—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 4115 of, and to add Sections 4119.6 and 4119.7 to, the Business and Professions Code, and to amend Sections 11150 and 11210 of, and to add Section 1250.06 to, the Health and Safety Code, relating to pharmacy.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on B., P. & E.D. and HEALTH.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 7.
- Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 1—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 21.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3211.) (April 21). Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3343.) (April 30).
- May 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3503.) (May 19).
- May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 21—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3535.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Coms. on B.,P. & C.P. and HEALTH. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6047.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4546.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Sep. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 319, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1040—Evans (Coauthors: Senators DeSaulnier, Leno, and Pavley) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Levine and Yamada).

An act to add Section 110663 to, and to add Article 6.6 (commencing with Section 110808) to Chapter 5 of Part 5 of Division 104 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to genetically engineered food.

2014

Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3091.) (April 8). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3328.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O.

Jun. 23—Re-referred to Com. on AGRI. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5645.)

Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1041—Jackson.

An act to amend Sections 109.5, 1155, 1503, 2101, 2105, 2107, 2112, 2204, 3304, 5120, 5817, 6211, 6611, 6810, 8211, 8611, 8810, 12571, 12631, 12670, 15901.09, 15901.16, 15902.01, 15902.04, 15902.07, 15903.06, 15906.05, 15909.06, 15909.07, 15911.06, 16309, 16906, 16915, 16953, 16959, 16960, 17701.09, 17701.15, 17702.02, 17702.03, 17702.06, 17707.08, 17708.05, 17708.06, 17710.06, 17710.14, and 18210 of the Corporations Code, to amend Section 14101.6 of the Financial Code, and to amend Section 12261 of the Government Code, relating to business.

2014

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21. Feb.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Mar. 28-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD. Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3092.) (April
- Apr. 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Apr.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Aves 35. Noes 0. Page 3328.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Mav 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- 23-Referred to Com. on B. & F. May
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. -From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Jul.
- 4—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 7—Read third time and amended. (Page 5912.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 5968.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.
- 11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.
- 13—Assembly amendments concurred in (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4474.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. -Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- 29—Approved by the Governor. Sep.
- 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 834, Statutes of 2014. Sep.

S.B. No. 1042—Calderon.

An act to amend Section 114276 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to food facilities.

- 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1043—Torres.

An act to amend Sections 5100, 5151, 18201, 18202, 18203, 18204, 18600, 18601, 18603, 18604, 18610, 18611, 18612, 18613, 18614, 18620, 18621, 18622, 18630, 18631, 18640, 18650, 18660, and 18661 of, and to add Section 338.5 to, the Elections Code, relating to elections.

2014

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 1. Mar. 26—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3233.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3386.) (May 5).
- May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3468.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—From consent calendar. Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.
- Aug. 14—Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.
- Aug. 18—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6283.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 29—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 1044—Fuller.

An act relating to disease prevention, and making an appropriation therefor.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

S.B. No. 1045—Beall.

An act to amend Section 14021.6 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 23—Set for hearing May 7.
- May 12—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3402.) (May 7).
- May 13—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3465.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 12—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 15—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 16—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 19—Read third time and amended. (Page 5622.) Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 74. Noes 0. Page 5649.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 23—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 26—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 4140.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Jul. 7—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 7—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 80, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1046—Beall.

An act to add Section 10144.53 to the Insurance Code, relating to insurance.

2014

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 2.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3038.) (April 2).
- Apr. 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3358.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and INS.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on INS. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on INS.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 1.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 15. Noes 2.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 4—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 70. Noes 2. Page 5848.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 4—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

 Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Aug. 19—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1047—Walters.

An act to amend Sections 1622 and 42127 of the Education Code, relating to education finance.

2014

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.
- Mar. 12—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 9—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 24—Set, final hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Returned to Secretary of Senate pursuant to Joint Rule 62(a).

S.B. No. 1048—Roth.

An act to amend Section 35551 to the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 5—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 27—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1049—Pavley.

An act to amend Sections 10537 and 10538 of, and to add Section 10551 to, the Water Code, relating to water.

2014

Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3214.) (April 22).

Apr. 23—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1050—Monning.

An act to amend Sections 1189 and 1195 of the Civil Code, and to amend Section 8202 of the Government Code, relating to notaries public.

2014 Feb.

18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on JUD. Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 20—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3092.) (April 8). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3329.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5705.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4293.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 197, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1051—Galgiani (Coauthor: Assembly Member Garcia).

An act to repeal Section 1103.23 of the Civil Code, relating to real property.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3018.) (April 1).
- Apr. 2—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3046.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 3—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Coms. on B. & F. and JUD.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 25—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jul. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5812.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jul. 3—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4296.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 198, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1052—Torres (Coauthor: Assembly Member Waldron).

An act to add Section 100503.1 to the Government Code, to amend Sections 1363.01 and 1368.016 of, and to add Section 1367.205 to, the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Section 10123.199 of, and to add Section 10123.192 to, the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage.

2014

Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3280.) (April 24).

Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3707.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 6. Page 3696.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 4.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 74. Noes 0. Page 6418.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4907.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 575, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1053—Mitchell (Coauthors: Senators DeSaulnier, Evans, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Garcia, Mullin, Skinner, Ting, and Wieckowski).

An act to amend Section 1367.25 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend Section 10123.196 of the Insurance Code, and to amend Section 14132 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to health care coverage.

2014

Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 30.

9-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3343.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May -Set for hearing May 12.

12—Placed on APPR. suspense file. 16—Set for hearing May 23. May

May

May 28—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3707.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 11. Page 3695.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 18-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 6.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).

18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Aug.

19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 22. Page 6238.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.

—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 25. Noes 9. Page 4719.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m. Aug.

Sep. -Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 576, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1054—Steinberg.

An act to amend Sections 6032, 6045, 6045.4, and 6045.8 of the Penal Code, relating to mentally ill criminal offenders.

2014

Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and B. & F.R.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on B. & F.R. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3217.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

Apr. 28—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR, suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3708.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3669.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17).

Jun. 23—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 6239.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4687.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 436, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1055—Liu.

An act to amend Sections 124174, 124174.2, and 124174.6 of the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Section 1 of Chapter 381 of the Statutes of 2008, relating to public health.

2014

Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.

Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and ED.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 2992.) (March 26).

Apr. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3338.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3708.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1056—Fuller.

An act to amend Section 31612 of the Government Code, relating to retirement.

2014

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1057—Corbett.

An act to add Section 60605.84 to the Education Code, relating to pupil curriculum.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3255.) (April 24).
- Apr. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3708.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 6. Page 3690.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 3.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 3. Page 6411.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 30. Noes 6. Page 4873.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 18—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 18—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1058—Leno (Coauthor: Senator Anderson) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Ting).

An act to amend Section 1473 of the Penal Code, relating to criminal procedure.

2014

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3094.) (April 8).
- Apr. 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 3143.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 61. Noes 7. Page 5649.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 23—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 13—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 26. Noes 9. Page 4468.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 623, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1059—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 2699 of the Labor Code, relating to employment.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1060—Liu.

An act to amend Section 44277 of the Education Code, relating to school employees.

2014

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.
- Mar. 13—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3339.) (April 30).
- May 5—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3416.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on ED.
- May 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 11).
- Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 15. Page 5704.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4293.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 199, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1061—Block.

An act to add Section 2102.5 to the Elections Code, and to amend Section 12950.5 of, and to add Article 6 (commencing with Section 13050) to Chapter 1 of Division 6 of, the Vehicle Code, relating to elections.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and E. & C.A.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 8.
- Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on E. & C.A. (Ayes 8. Noes 3. Page 3121.) (April 8).
- Apr. 10—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3233.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1062—Block.

An act to amend Section 3010 of the Elections Code, relating to elections.

2014

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3233.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1063—Block.

An act to add Section 2105.7 to the Elections Code, relating to elections.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3233.) (April 22).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3708.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 12. Page 3599.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 54. Noes 24. Page 6023.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 48. Noes 28. Page 6126.) Ordered to the
- Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 26—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 4869.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 624, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1064—Hill.

An act to amend Section 960 of, and to add Section 765 to, the Public Utilities Code, relating to public utility safety.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3078.) (April 1).
- Apr. 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3323.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 4—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 6366.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 22—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 557, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1065—Monning.

An act to add Section 45.5 to the Insurance Code, relating to insurance.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on INS.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3281.) (April 24).
- Apr. 28—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3328.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on INS.
- Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on INS.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jun. 26—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 1066—Galgiani (Coauthor: Senator Gaines).

An act to amend Sections 38139 and 49068.5 of the Education Code, to amend Section 17506 of the Family Code, to amend Sections 6276.30, 13974.1, and 27521 of the Government Code, to amend Sections 168, 273j, and 14200 of, to amend and renumber Sections 14201, 14201.1, 14201.3, 14201.5, 14201.6, 14201.8, 14202, 14202.1, 14202.2, 14203, 14205, 14206, 14207, 14208, 14210, and 14213 of, and to repeal Sections 14204 and 14209 of, the Penal Code, relating to missing persons.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3311.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3708.) (May
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3650.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 4—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time and amended. (Page 6124.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6218.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4935.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 437, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1067—Beall.

An act to amend Section 17251 of, and to add Section 17212.3 to, the Education Code, relating to schoolsites.

2014

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3339.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1068—Beall.

An act to add and repeal Section 72210 of the Education Code, relating to community colleges.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 3339.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR, suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1069—Torres.

An act to amend Section 94923 of the Education Code, relating to private postsecondary education.

2014

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on ED. and B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on B., P. & E.D. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3255.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3278.) (April 28).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3708.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1070—Huff.

An act to amend Section 47605 of the Education Code, relating to charter schools.

- Feb. 18—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 21.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 2.
- Apr. 1—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 22—Set, final hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 23—Returned to Secretary of Senate pursuant to Joint Rule 62(a).

S.B. No. 1071—Beall.

An act to add Section 3534.5 to the Government Code, relating to public employees.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on P.E. & R.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 21.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 3216.) (April 21).

Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3359.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on P.E.,R. & S.S.

May 20—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on P.E.,R. & S.S.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 25).

Jun. 26—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 60. Noes 17. Page 5747.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 30—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4296.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Aug. 14—Returned by the Governor at the request of the Senate. Action rescinded whereby the Assembly amendments were concurred in. Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 14—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Aug. 20—Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 26—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4867.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1072—Fuller.

An act to amend Section 846 of the Civil Code, relating to real property.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3235.) (April 22).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3325.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5548.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 16—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11:30 a.m.
- Jun. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 52, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1073—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 16110 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to local government.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1074—Knight (Coauthors: Senators Gaines, Huff, and Nielsen).

An act to amend Section 16305.2 of the Government Code, relating to state government.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Mar. 6—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3212.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 7—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8, be amended, and ordered to consent calendar.

May 8—Read second time and amended. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3467.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

May 29—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 23—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5915.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4402.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Aug. 21—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 221, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1075—Knight (Coauthors: Senators Gaines, Huff, and Nielsen).

An act to add Section 707.1 to the Public Resources Code, relating to the Department of Forestry and Fire Protection.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3215.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- May 6—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3416.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 16). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5916.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 250, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1076—Walters.

An act to add Section 25997.2 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to public health.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on AGRI.

S.B. No. 1077—DeSaulnier (Coauthor: Assembly Member Lowenthal).

An act to add and repeal Chapter 7 (commencing with Section 3090) of Division 2 of, and to repeal Chapter 7 (commencing with former Section 3100) of Division 2 of, the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27-Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 6—Set for hearing April 22.
- 1—Hearing postponed by committee.
 3—Set for hearing April 29. Apr.
- Apr.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes Apr. 0. Page 3313.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 2—Set for hearing May 12. May
- 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file. May
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3708.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 3599.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2-Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 16-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 4.) (June 23).
- Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).
- 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6283.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 46. Noes 26. Page 6412.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 4873.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. (Corrected August 29.)
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 835, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1078—Jackson.

An act to add Section 379.2 to the Public Utilities Code, relating to electricity.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- 2—Set for hearing April 29. Apr.
- Apr. 10-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 7. Noes 3. Page 3295.) (April 29).
- 1-Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. May

S.B. No. 1079—Vidak (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Berryhill, Fuller, Gaines, Huff, Knight, Morrell, Nielsen, Walters, and Wyland) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Allen, Bigelow, Chávez, Conway, Donnelly, Grove, Hagman, Harkey, Jones, Linder, Logue, Maienschein, Melendez, Olsen, Patterson, Wagner, Waldron, and Wilk). An act to add Section 38576 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to greenhouse gases, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. (Corrected August 13.)

S.B. No. 1080—Fuller.

An act relating to the Safe, Clean, and Reliable Drinking Water Supply Act of 2012.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1081—Hernandez.

An act to add Section 14132.103 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3343.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1082—Huff.

An act to add Section 33319.7 to the Education Code, relating to state educational agencies.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3035.) (April 2).

Apr. 9—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1083—Pavley.

An act to amend Section 3502.3 of the Business and Professions Code, and to amend Section 2708 of the Unemployment Insurance Code, relating to physician assistants.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 21.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3211.) (April 21).

Apr. 23—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3270.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 17).

Jun. 18—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 5650.) Ordered to the Senate

Jun. 23—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 30—Withdrawn from engrossing and enrolling. Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 30—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Aug. 4—Action rescinded whereby the bill was read third time, passed, and ordered to the Senate. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5837.)

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6418.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4873.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 438, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1084—Walters (Coauthor: Senator Wolk).

An act to amend Sections 1170.125 and 1192.7 of the Penal Code, relating to human trafficking.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 8.

Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 8—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 2. Page 3094.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1085—Walters.

An act to amend Section 1203.065 of the Penal Code, relating to human trafficking.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3094.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1086—De León.

An act to add Chapter 14 (commencing with Section 5880) to Division 5 of the Public Resources Code, relating to financing a safe neighborhood parks, rivers, and coastal protection program, by providing the funds necessary therefor through an election for the issuance and sale of bonds of the State of California and for the handling and disposition of those funds, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W. and GOV. & F.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3093.) (April 8). Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3256.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3708.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator De León.

S.B. No. 1087—Monning (Coauthors: Assembly Members Gonzalez and Medina).

An act to amend Sections 1684, 1685, 1690, 1690.1, 1694, 1695, 1695.55, 1696.2, 1696.5, and 1697 of the Labor Code, relating to farm labor contractors, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

19-Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.

3—Hearing postponed by committee. Apr.

4—Set for hearing April 23. Apr.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3258.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

5-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and May amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

9—Set for hearing May 19. May

May 19—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3504.) (May 19).

May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 10. Page 3693.) Ordered to the Assembly.

29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May

Jun. 9-Referred to Com. on L. & E.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 25).

30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Jun.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 6).

11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 6024.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.

19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 27. Noes 6. Page 4601.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. —Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 750, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1088—Yee.

An act to amend Section 725.5 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to juveniles.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb.

20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 1-Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1089—Mitchell.

An act to amend Section 14053.8 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, and to amend Section 1 of Chapter 394 of the Statutes of 2011, relating to Medi–Cal.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 27—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2992.) (March 26). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 7—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 8—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3145.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6047.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 836, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1090—Fuller.

An act to amend Section 745 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to electricity.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3078.) (April 1).
- Apr. 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3708.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3663.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time and amended. (Page 6129.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 2. Page 6223.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4688.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 625, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1091—Galgiani.

An act to amend Section 11344.1 of, and to add Section 11344.15 to, the Government Code, relating to administrative procedures.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on G.O.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing March 25.
- Mar. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2977.) (March 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.
- Apr. 7—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1092—Calderon.

An act to amend Section 701 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to public utilities.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1093—Liu.

An act to amend Sections 4519.5 and 4629 of, and to add Section 4688.05 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental services.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3213.) (April 22).

Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3708.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3697.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 15. Noes 2.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 67. Noes 9. Page 6024.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4547.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 402, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1094—Lara.

An act to amend Sections 5915 and 5921 of, and to add Sections 5926 and 5927 to, the Corporations Code, relating to health facilities.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22. Feb.
- 27—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and JUD. Feb.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 27—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 9—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 24.
- 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- -Set for hearing April 29 in JUD. pending receipt. Apr.
- -From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Apr. Page 3280.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- -From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes Apr. 2. Page 3309.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. May —Set for hearing May 12.
- May
- 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule
- Mav 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 15. Page 3655.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 6.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 4-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Aug. amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 12—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 11. Noes 6.) (August 6). Aug.
- Aug. 13—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug.
- 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.18—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 22. Noes 24. Page 6131.) Motion Aug. to reconsider made by Assembly Member Holden.
- 19—Motion to reconsider continued to August 22. Aug.
- Aug. 22—Reconsideration granted. (Page 6325.) Read third time and amended. (Page 6325.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 43. Noes 27. Page 6666.) Ordered to the
- Aug. 28—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 21. Noes 13. Page 4971.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m. Sep.
- Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1095—Evans (Coauthor: Assembly Member Levine).

An act to amend Section 253.2 of the Streets and Highways Code, relating to highways.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 16—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3313.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1096—Jackson (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Williams).

An act to repeal Section 6244 of the Public Resources Code, relating to coastal sanctuary.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3215.) (April 22).
- Apr. 23—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3270.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a). (Ayes 55. Noes 20. Page 5544.)
- Jun. 19—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 19). Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 23—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5641.) Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 2.) (June 26). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 10. Noes 6.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 30. Noes 36. Page 6495.)
- Aug. 26—From Assembly without further action.

S.B. No. 1097—Nielsen (Coauthors: Senators Hancock and Knight).

An act to add Article 1.5 (commencing with Section 6033) to Chapter 5 of Title 7 of Part 3 of the Penal Code, relating to corrections, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3218.) (April 22).

Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1098—Torres.

An act to amend Section 8241 of the Government Code, relating to state government.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on G.O.

S.B. No. 1099—Steinberg (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Beall, Cannella, and Correa) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Bonta, Chávez, Chesbro, Frazier, Lowenthal, Medina, Nestande, Quirk, Weber, and Yamada).

An act to amend Sections 358.1, 361.2, 362.1, 366, 366.1, 366.3, 388, 706.6, 778, and 16002 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to children.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3235.) (April 22).

Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3708.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3600.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6343.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6543.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4973.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 773, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1100—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 1373.96 of the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Section 10133.56 of the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3280.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR, suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3709.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 10. Page 3600.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1101—Padilla, Corbett, De León, Hill, Roth, and Steinberg.

An act to add Section 85301.5 to the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3233.) (April 22).
- Apr. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3709.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 9—Read third time. Urgency clause refused adoption. (Ayes 23. Noes 3. Page 3784.) . Motion to reconsider made by Senator Padilla. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3784.)
- Jun. 16—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 1. Page 3926.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 16—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 19—Referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1102—Padilla.

An act to amend Section 85309 of the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3233.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 6—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1103—Padilla.

An act to add Section 85201.5 to the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3233.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 6—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3709.) (May 23)
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 9—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 1. Page 3781.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 9—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 12—Referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 13).
- Aug. 14—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 1. Page 6540.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 29—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1104—Padilla.

An act to add Article 6 (commencing with Section 84550) to Chapter 4 of Title 9 of the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3234.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 6—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3709.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 9. Page 3700.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1105—Liu.

An act to amend Section 69433 of the Education Code, relating to voter registration.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on ED. and E. & C.A.

Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1106—Berryhill.

An act to add Section 1159.1 to the Labor Code, relating to agricultural labor relations.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 24 in L. & I.R. pending receipt.

Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Apr. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1107—Monning.

An act to add Section 48070.7 to the Education Code, relating to pupil attendance.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on ED. and PUB. S.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 2976.) (March 26).
- Apr. 3—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3311.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1108—Padilla.

An act to amend Sections 313.5 and 52052 of the Education Code, relating to English learners.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 2976.) (March 26).
- Apr. 3—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1109—Hueso.

An act to add Sections 10338 and 10339 to the Public Contract Code, and to amend Section 19404 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to public contracts.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on G.O.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3212.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1110—Jackson.

An act to amend Section 858 of the Penal Code, relating to criminal procedure.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 13—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 7—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3311.) (April 29).

May 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 7—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3418.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 15—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10).

Jun. 16—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jun. 17—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 19—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Jul. 3—Read third time and amended. (Page 5810.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 4—Re-referred to Com. on APPR pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5837.)

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.)

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6048.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4689.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 655, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1111—Lara.

An act to amend Sections 1981, 1983, and 48918 of, to add Section 1981.5 to, and to repeal Section 1981.2 of, the Education Code, relating to pupils.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3255.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3709.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 11. Page 3600.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 11—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 25).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 56. Noes 20. Page 6164.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 4644.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 837, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1112—Hueso.

An act to amend Section 13146.3 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to fire protection services.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3339.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1113—Knight.

An act to amend Section 890.3 of the Military and Veterans Code, and to amend Section 5097 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on V.A. and GOV. & F.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on V.A.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3095.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3256.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3709.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3601.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Referred to REV. & TAX. suspense file.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6165.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 656, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1114—Walters.

An act to amend Section 22879 of, and to add Section 22875.1 to, the Government Code, relating to postretirement health care benefits.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on P.E. & R.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 21.
- Apr. 21—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 2. Page 3216.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1115—Hueso.

An act to amend Section 399.11 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to energy.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1116—Torres (Coauthor: Senator Lara).

An act to amend Sections 2436.5 and 2455.1 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to physicians and surgeons.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 21.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3211.) (April 21). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3386.) (May 5).

May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3437.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 5—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 7—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 6366.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 22—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 25—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4806.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 439, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1117—Monning.

An act to amend Sections 13142, 13144, 13145, 13148, 13149, and 13152 of the Food and Agricultural Code, relating to pesticides.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on E.Q. and AGRI.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on AGRI. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3036.) (April 2).
- Apr. 9—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on AGRI.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3254.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 7—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 8—From special consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3438.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time and amended. (Page 6029.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 6123.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4604.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 626, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1118—Calderon.

An act to amend Section 8501 of the Government Code, relating to state government.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1119-Leno.

An act to amend Sections 13995.40 and 13995.92 of, and to add Section 13995.93 to, the Government Code, relating to tourism.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3278.) (April 28). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3467.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 13).

Aug. 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time and amended. (Page 6158.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 1. Page 6299.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 21—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4757.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 15—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 320, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1120—Galgiani.

An act to add Section 147.3 to the Water Code, relating to water.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3215.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3709.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3691.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6048.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 838, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1121—De León.

An act to add Chapter 7 (commencing with Section 63100) to Division 1 of Title 6.7 of the Government Code, relating to greenhouse gases.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27-Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 24 in GOV. & F. pending receipt.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and RLS.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3256.) (April 24).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 7—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3709.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 12. Page 3601.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and A. & A.R.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 12—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a). From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 12). Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (June 23).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 28—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 1122—Pavley.

An act to add Division 44 (commencing with Section 75200) to the Public Resources Code, relating to sustainable communities.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Coms. on E.Q. and RLS.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3036.) (April 2).
- Apr. 8—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 29.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 1. Page 3313.) (April 29).
- May 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1123—Liu.

An act to amend Sections 8203, 8263, and 8263.1 of, to amend and repeal Section 8264.8 of, and to add Sections 8242, 8264.9, and 8264.10 to, the Education Code, relating to child care and development.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on ED. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3118.) (April 9). Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22 in HUMAN S. pending receipt.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 3213.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19. May 19—Placed on APPR, suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3709.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 11. Page 3662.) Ordered to the
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 17).
- Jun. 19—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED. Assembly Rule 56 suspended. (Page 5606.)
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1124—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 14009.5 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 9.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3162.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3709.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 5. Page 3601.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 18. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6419.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4874.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 25—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1125—Pavley and Lara (Coauthor: Senator Leno) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Lowenthal).

An act to add Section 38551.5 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to greenhouse gases.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3341.) (April 30).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 13—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1126—Knight.

An act to amend Section 2210 of the Civil Code, relating to civil liability.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1127—Torres and Pavley.

An act to amend Section 8594.10 of the Government Code, relating to emergency services.

2014

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3213.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 7—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3417.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and AGING & L.T.C.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on AGING & L.T.C. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on AGING & L.T.C.
- Jun. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on AGING & L.T.C.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6048.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4547.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 440, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1128—Steinberg.

An act to amend Section 5848.5 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to mental health.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.
- Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1129—Steinberg (Principal coauthors: Senators Corbett and Liu) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Gatto).

An act to amend Sections 33130, 34167.5, 34171, 34177, 34177.5, 34179, 34180, 34191.4, and 34191.5 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to redevelopment.

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected March 12.)

Feb. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 22.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 21—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3119.) (April 9).

Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3709.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 8. Page 3670.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Coms. on L. GOV. and H. & C.D.

Jun. 18—Fromcommittee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on H. & C.D. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re–referred to Com. on H. & C.D.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 19—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 2.) (August 14).

Aug. 20—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6345.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 58. Noes 17. Page 6575.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 28. Noes 8. Page 4967.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1130—Roth.

An act to add Section 71760 to the Water Code, relating to drinking water, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

May

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on E.Q. and JUD.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.

Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3036.) (April 2). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3092.) (April 8).

Apr. 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 1—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3323.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

12—Referred to Coms. on E.S. & T.M. and JUD.

May 27—Re-referred to Coms. on JUD. and E.S. & T.M. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).

Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on E.S. & T.M. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 26—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Art. IV. Sec. 8(b) of the Constitution dispensed with. (Ayes 68. Noes 0. Page 5796.). Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5796.) Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5797.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jul. 3—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jul. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10:30 a.m.

Jul. 21—Approved by the Governor.

Jul. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 173, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1131—Walters.

An act to add Section 13004.6 to the Unemployment Insurance Code, relating to taxation.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on L. & I.R. and GOV. & F.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing March 26.
- Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 2977.) (March 26). Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3119.) (April 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3329.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5705.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Jul. 10—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 10—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 122, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1132—Mitchell and Leno (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano and Levine) (Coauthors: Senators Corbett, DeSaulnier, Hancock, Jackson, Lieu, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bloom, Chesbro, Gordon, Skinner, Stone, and Williams).

An act to amend Sections 3157 and 3160 of, and to repeal and add Section 3161 of, the Public Resources Code, relating to oil and gas.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected February 28.)

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W. and E.Q.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.

Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on E.Q. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3093.) (April 8).

Apr. 10—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3341.) (April 30).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3709.) (May

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 18. Noes 16. Page 3668.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator Mitchell. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3669.)

May 29—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 16. Noes 16. Page 3701.)

S.B. No. 1133—Anderson.

An act to amend Section 219 of the Code of Civil Procedure, relating to jurors.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1134—Knight.

An act to add and repeal Section 25353.2 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 29.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 10. Noes 1. Page 3313.) (April 29).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 7. Page 3464.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 12—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 9).
- Jun. 15—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 16—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 73. Noes 1. Page 5622.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 30—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 29. Noes 6. Page 4188.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jul. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Jul. 8—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 8—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 100, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1135—Jackson (Principal coauthors: Senators Anderson and Hancock) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Lowenthal).

An act to add Chapter 6 (commencing with Section 3440) to Title 2 of Part 3 of the Penal Code, relating to inmates.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and PUB. S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 19—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH. (Corrected March 26.)

Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3038.) (April 2). Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3311.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3710.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3604.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and HEALTH.

Jun. 18—Fromcommittee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 25—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 19. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6129.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4604.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 558, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1136—Huff and Mitchell (Coauthors: Senators Leno and Wolk) Assembly Members Chávez. (Coauthors: Gorell. Olsen. Wieckowski).

An act to amend Section 1522.08 of the Health and Safety Code, and to add Section 16504.7 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to foster care.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23. Feb.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Mar. –Set for hearing April 8.

1—Hearing postponed by committee. 2—Set for hearing April 22. Apr.

Apr.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3213.) (April 22).

Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

2—Set for hearing May 12. May

May 5—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3710.) (May May

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3647.) Ordered to the

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 11-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 17).

25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Jun.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5909.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4402.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m. Aug.

Aug. 21—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 222, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1137—Torres (Principal coauthor: Senator Vidak) (Coauthor: Senator Correa) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Conway and Rodriguez).

An act to add Section 41850.5 to the Education Code, relating to school transportation.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3118.) (April 9).

Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3710.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3697.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1138—Padilla.

An act to add Sections 110796 and 114092 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to fish and shellfish.

2014

Jul.

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3162.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3710.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3602.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on AGRI.

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on AGRI.

Jun. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 2.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6284.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Re–referred to Com. on AGRI. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.

Aug. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (August 27).

Aug. 28—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 59. Noes 17. Page 6715.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 25. Noes 10. Page 4992.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1139—Hueso (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez).

An act to add Section 399.35 to the Public Utilities Code, relating to energy.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 2. Page 3295.) (April 29).
- May 6—Read second time and amended, Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3710.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 11. Page 3669.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Coms. on U. & C. and NAT. RES.
- Jun. 23—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to Com. on NAT. RES.) suspended. (Page 5641.)
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on NAT. RES. (Ayes 8. Noes 5.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 2.) (June 26).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 5.) (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6345.) Ordered to third reading.

S.B. No. 1140—Cannella.

An act to amend Section 130050 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to transportation.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1141—Hancock.

An act to amend Section 1095 of the Unemployment Insurance Code, relating to unemployment insurance.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on L. & I.R.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing March 26.
- Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2977.) (March 26). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Apr. 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 22—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Apr. 24—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3242.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 24—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on INS.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6339.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6539.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4943.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 751, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1142—Monning.

An act to amend Section 1872.85 of the Insurance Code, relating to health insurance.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on INS.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 3—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3281.) (April 24).

Apr. 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3321.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on INS.

Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on INS.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 1.) (June 25).

Jun. 26—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 74. Noes 1. Page 5905.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4402.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 251, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1143—Liu.

An act to amend Sections 51749.5 and 51749.6 of the Education Code, relating to pupil instruction.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3255.) (April 24).

Apr. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3710.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3697.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 1144—Galgiani.

An act to amend Section 4775 of the Civil Code, and to add Section 50034 to the Government Code, relating to drought relief.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1145—Corbett.

An act relating to railroads.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1146—Corbett.

An act relating to state government.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1147—DeSaulnier (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Gordon, and Ting).

An act to add Section 18920 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to CalFresh.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 8.

Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3120.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1148—Yee.

An act to add Section 4980.49 to the Business and Professions Code, relating to marriage and family therapists.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1149—Galgiani.

An act to amend Section 69432.7 of the Education Code, relating to student financial aid.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 2.

Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3339.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1150—Hueso and Correa.

An act to amend Section 14132.100 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23. Feb.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3038.) (April 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 11—Set for hearing April 28. Apr.
- Apr. 21—Hearing postponed by committee.
- 25—Set for hearing May 5. Apr.
- Mav 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- 16—Set for hearing May 23. May
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1151—Cannella (Coauthors: Senators Huff and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Buchanan, Frazier, and Mullin).

An act to add Section 42011 to the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23. Feb.
- 6—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and PUB. S. 7—Set for hearing April 22. Mar.
- Mar.
- 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. -From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3237.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 25—Set for hearing May 5. Apr.
- 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3386.) (May 5). May
- May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3436.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May
- May 19-Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.
- 19—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Jun. 14. Noes 0.) (June 16).
- Jun. 23—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) Aug. (August 6).
- 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Aug.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6048.) Ordered to the Senate.
- 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.
- 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4547.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- 19—Vetoed by the Governor. Sep.
- Sep. 19—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1152—Anderson (Coauthors: Senators Gaines, Lieu, Vidak, and Walters) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian and Allen).

An act to amend Section 215.1 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

Apr.

May

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

30—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

May 1—Set for hearing May 7.

May 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Set for hearing May 14.

May 14—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3458.) (May 14). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3710.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3602.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.

Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Referred to REV. & TAX. suspense file.
 Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1153—Leno (Coauthors: Senators Block, Correa, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Brown, Maienschein, Ting, and Yamada).

An act to add Section 1569.545 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to care facilities.

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3120.) (April 8).

Apr. 10—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

—Set for hearing April 28. Apr.

Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3324.) Ordered to the May Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

15—Referred to Coms. on HUM. S. and AGING & L.T.C.

May May 21—Hearing postponed by committee.

18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on AGING & L.T.C. with Jun. recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on AGING & L.T.C.

Jun. 25-From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Aves 6. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14). Aug.

18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 6165.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. Aug.

25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m. 28—Approved by the Governor. Aug.

Sep.

28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 706, Statutes of 2014. Sep.

S.B. No. 1154—Hancock (Coauthor: Senator Anderson).

An act to amend Sections 646.91, 13700, and 18250 of the Penal Code, and to amend Sections 99171 and 99172 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to peace officers.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3019.) (April 1). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3277.) (April 28).
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3359.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- May 29—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 4—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read third time and amended. (Page 5912.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 5969.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4717.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 559, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1155—Lieu.

An act to amend Section 2621.5 of, and to add Section 2623.5 to, the Public Resources Code, relating to geological hazards.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3256.) (April 24).
- Apr. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Lieu.

S.B. No. 1156—Steinberg.

An act to add Part 9 (commencing with Section 15000) to Division 2 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and RLS.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1157—Hancock.

An act to amend Section 101012 of the Education Code, relating to school facilities.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3339.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1158—Yee.

An act to amend Section 6324 of the Family Code, relating to protective orders.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1159—Lara.

An act to amend Sections 30, 2103, 2111, 2112, 2113, 2115, 3624, and 6533 of, and to add Section 135.5 to, the Business and Professions Code, to amend Section 17520 of the Family Code, and to amend Section 19528 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to professions and vocations.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 21.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3211.) (April 21). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3386.) (May 5).

May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3412.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 2.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 51. Noes 23. Page 6336.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.

Aug. 27—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6550.)

Aug. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 10. Noes 3.) (August 28). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 22. Page 6709.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4995.) Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 5014.) Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 30. Noes 4. Page 4998.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 752, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1160—Beall.

An act to amend Section 4851 of, and to add Section 4861.1 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental services.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3213.) (April 22).
- Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3710.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3689.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17).
- Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1161—Beall (Coauthor: Assembly Member Dababneh).

An act to add Section 14124.29 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3280.) (April 24).

Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR, suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3710.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 4. Page 3602.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6343.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 1. Page 6543.) Ordered to the

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4944.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 486, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1162—Berryhill.

An act to amend Sections 307, 655.2, and 668 of the Harbors and Navigation Code, relating to vessels.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 10—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 16—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3215.) (April 22).
- Apr. 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3358.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 9).
- Jun. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5619.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Jun. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 67, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1163—Galgiani.

An act relating to alcoholic beverages.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1164—Liu.

An act to amend Sections 44932, 44934, 44936, 44939, 44940, 44941, and 44944 of, and to add Section 44944.2 to, the Education Code, relating to school employees.

- Feb. 20—Introduced, Read first time, To Com, on RLS, for assignment, To print,
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 16—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 28—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1165—Mitchell and Block.

An act to add Section 33545 to, to add Article 7 (commencing with Section 49380) to Chapter 8 of Part 27 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, and to add Chapter 5.8 (commencing with Section 51950) to Part 28 of Division 4 of Title 2 of, the Education Code, relating to pupil instruction.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3255.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3710.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3662.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6166.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4644.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 713, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1166—Vidak.

An act to amend Sections 39800 and 39820 of, and to add Section 41857 to, the Education Code, relating to education finance, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 9—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 3118.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1167—Hueso.

An act to amend Sections 17980, 116125, 116130, 116135, 116140, and 116145 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to vector control.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3038.) (April 1).
- Apr. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 22—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Apr. 24—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3242.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 24—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on H. & C.D.
- Jun. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 74. Noes 0. Page 5703.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Jul. 7—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 7—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 81, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1168—Pavley (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Dickinson) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Rendon).

An act to amend Sections 10927, 10933, and 12924 of, to add Sections 113 and 10750.1 to, and to add Part 2.74 (commencing with Section 10720) to Division 6 of, the Water Code, relating to groundwater.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 3215.) (April 22).

Apr. 23—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3710.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 12. Page 3603.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 4.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5998.)

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 11. Noes 5.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time and amended. (Page 6166.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Assembly Rule 69(b) suspended. (Page 6317.) Read third time and amended. (Page 6341.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 28—Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 55. Noes 24. Page 6644.)

Aug. 29—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 11. Noes 5.) (August 28). Read second time. Amended. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Ayes 54. Noes 24. Page 6700.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 47. Noes 27. Page 6701.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 25. Noes 10. Page 4988.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 346, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1169—Anderson.

An act to amend Section 6697 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to sanitary districts.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1170—Liu.

An act to amend Section 54237 of the Government Code, relating to property.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.

Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3039.) (April 1).

Apr. 3—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1171—Hueso.

An act to amend Section 2079.13 of, and to amend the heading of Article 2 (commencing with Section 2079) of Chapter 3 of Title 6 of Part 4 of Division 3 of, the Civil Code, relating to real property transactions.

2014

Aug.

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.

May 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3403.) (May 6).

May 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 1. Page 3438.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 17).

Jun. 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jun. 25—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jul. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 62. Noes 8. Page 5811.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jul. 3—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4297.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 200, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1172—Steinberg (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Buchanan and Gonzalez) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Nazarian).

An act to amend Section 49455 of the Education Code, relating to pupil health.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3339.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3711.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3603.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Coms. on ED. and HEALTH.
- Jun. 12—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 11). Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6419.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4915.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 925, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1173—Gaines.

An act to add Section 12926.5 to the Insurance Code, relating to insurance rates.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on INS.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.
- Mar. 28—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on INS. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 24—Set, second hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 3. Noes 8. Page 3282.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1174—Lara (Coauthors: Senators Block, Hancock, and Monning) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Gonzalez and Skinner).

An act to amend Sections 300, 305, 306, 310, 320, and 335 of, and to repeal Section 311 of, the Education Code, relating to English language education.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

29—Set for hearing April 23. Mar.

10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24. Set, second hearing. Hearing Apr. canceled at the request of author.

11—Set for hearing April 30. Apr.

23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

May From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3339.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

6—Set for hearing May 12. Mav

12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

Mav 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3711.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 8. Page 3603.) Ordered to the May Assembly.

28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May

2-Referred to Com. on ED. Jun.

26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes Jun. (June 25). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

4-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Aug. amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).

18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Aug.

19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6284.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 53. Noes 26. Page 6420.) Ordered to the

Aug. 26—In Senate, Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending, Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 25. Noes 10. Page 4875.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m. Sep.

Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 753, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1175—Walters.

An act to amend Section 35401.5 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 3—Set for hearing May 6.
- Apr. 29—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- May 8—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3387.) (May 6).
- May 12—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 13—Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5.
- May 14—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3711.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3604.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6424.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4875.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 786, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1176—Steinberg.

An act to add Section 1367,0061 to the Health and Safety Code, and to add Section 10112.281 to the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23. Feb.
- Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on RLS.
- -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 10-Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. Apr.
- 11—Set for hearing April 24. Apr.
- 29—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Apr. 7. Noes 1.) (April 24).
- 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12. 12-Placed on APPR. suspense file. May
- May
- 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3711.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Mav 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 11. Page 3605.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May
- 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH. Jun.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 5.) (June 17).
- 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Jun.
- 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.
- 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14). Aug.
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 21—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez. Aug.

S.B. No. 1177—Steinberg.

An act to add Chapter 22.2 (commencing with Section 22584) to Division 8 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to privacy.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on ED. and JUD.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.
- Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 2976.) (March 26). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3309.) (April 29).
- May 1—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3416.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 19—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Coms. on ED. and A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 9—Re-referred to Coms. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M. and ED. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M.
- Jun. 19—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to Com. on ED.) suspended. (Page 5606.)
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 4—Read third time and amended. (Page 5847.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6282.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6402.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4875.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 839, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1178—Correa (Coauthors: Senators Beall, DeSaulnier, and Pavley).

An act to add Section 4688.7 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental disabilities.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on HUMAN S. and T. & H.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on T. & H. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3214.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on T. & H. Set for hearing April 29.

May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3313.) (April 29).

May 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19. May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1179—Walters.

An act to amend Section 35000 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1180—Calderon.

An act to amend Section 711 of the Military and Veterans Code, relating to veterans.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1181—Correa.

An act to amend Section 22062 of the Financial Code, relating to lending.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on B. & F.I.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3161.) (April 9).
- Apr. 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3266.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on B. & F.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 9).
- Jun. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 5648.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 23—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 26—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Jun. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 68, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1182—Leno.

An act to amend Sections 1374.8 and 1385.07 of, and to add Section 1385.10 to, the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 791.27 and 10181.7 of, and to add Section 10181.10 to, the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 3—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3280.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3711.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 12. Page 3643.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 6.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6344.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6380.)

Aug. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 14. Noes 2.) (August 26).

Aug. 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 67. Noes 16. Page 6708.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 11. Page 4991.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 577, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1183—DeSaulnier.

An act to add and repeal Section 9251 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2014

Jun.

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 9.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 8—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 21—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 23—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 4. Page 3313.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3711.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. (Corrected June 2.)

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 9. Page 3651.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

5—Referred to Coms. on L. GOV. and TRANS.

Jun. 16—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to Com. on TRANS.) suspended. (Page 5545.)

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on TRANS. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 4.) (June 23).

Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 46. Noes 29. Page 6228.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 4688.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 516, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1184—Hancock.

An act to add Section 66649 to the Government Code, relating to the San Francisco Bay Conservation and Development Commission.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 3215.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1185—Huff.

An act to amend Sections 44955, 44956, and 44957 of the Education Code, relating to school employees.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 21—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 30—Set, final hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 7. Page 3339.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1186—Torres.

An act to amend Section 1101 of the Corporations Code, relating to corporations.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.

Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1187—Hueso.

An act to amend Section 4532 of the Government Code, relating to public contracts.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1188—Jackson.

An act to add Section 1762 to the Civil Code, relating to consumer affairs.

2014

- Feb 20-Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 9-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- 25—Set for hearing May 6. Apr.
- 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3403.) (May 6). Mav
- 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. May
- May 20—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 28—Read third time. Passed. (Aves 21. Noes 14. Page 3652.) Ordered to the Mav Assembly.
- 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1189—Liu and DeSaulnier (Coauthors: Senators Mitchell, Padilla, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bonta and Dickinson).

An act to add Section 17052.1 to the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- 4—Set for hearing April 23. Apr.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Apr. Noes 0. Page 3256.) (April 24).
- 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file. May
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- 23—Held in committee and under submission. May

S.B. No. 1190—Jackson.

An act to amend Sections 69104, 69614, and 69614.2 of, and to add Section 69614.4 to, the Government Code, relating to courts, and making an appropriation therefor.

- 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 22.
- 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3235.) (April 22). Apr.
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file. May
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1191—Anderson.

An act to amend Section 4684.55 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental services.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1192—Hueso.

An act to amend Sections 14838.5, 14838.64, and 14838.7 of the Government Code, relating to contracts.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on G.O.

S.B. No. 1193—Evans.

An act to amend Section 11479 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to controlled substances.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3311.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 8—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 19—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3504.) (May 19).

May 20—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 21—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3535.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 29—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR, suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 4.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 29—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 1194—Hueso.

An act to add Section 42358.1 to the Public Resources Code, relating to solid waste.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.O.

Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1195—Steinberg.

An act relating to elections, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3295.) (April 29).

Apr. 30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3360.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5976.) Read third time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 5976.) Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 66. Noes 0. Page 5976.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 11—In Senate. Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 28. Noes 3. Page 4420.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 5:15 p.m.

Aug. 11—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 11—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 187, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1196—Liu.

An act to add Sections 66010.96 and 66010.97 to the Education Code, relating to public postsecondary education.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24. Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3340.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3711.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3666.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1197—Pavley.

An act to amend Sections 1203c and 3453 of, and to add Section 2085.6 to, the Penal Code, and to amend Section 19280 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to restitution.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and APPR.

29—Set for hearing April 22. Mar.

Apr. 10-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. -From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3218.) (April 22).

29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12. May 12—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 13—Set for hearing May 19.

May 20—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3504.) (May 19).

May 21—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May -Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3535.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Mav 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 29-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17).

19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Jun.

Jul. 3—Read third time and amended. (Page 5810.) Ordered to third reading. Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6339.) Ordered to third reading.

26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6448.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.

27—Assembly amendments concurred in (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4910.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m. Sep.

Sep. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 517, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1198—Hancock.

An act to amend Section 13012.5 of the Penal Code, relating to criminal statistics.

2014

20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 25-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3094.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr.

11—Set for hearing April 28. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file. Apr.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1199—Hancock.

An act to amend Sections 5093.54 and 5093.545 of the Public Resources Code, relating to wild and scenic rivers.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 7—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 3296.) (April 29).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. (Corrected May 9.)
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and be amended.
- May 20—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3700.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1200—Padilla (Coauthors: Senators Hill, Huff, and Wyland) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Buchanan, Hagman, and Olsen).

An act to amend Section 66205.5 of the Education Code, relating to public postsecondary education.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 20—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and

amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes

7. Noes 0. Page 3118.) (April 9).

Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3358.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5705.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4640.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 518, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1201—De León.

An act to amend Section 978.6 of the Government Code, relating to local government.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1202—Hueso.

An act to add Section 22893.2 to the Government Code, relating to postemployment health benefits.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on P.E. & R.

S.B. No. 1203—Jackson (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Chau) (Coauthor: Senator DeSaulnier).

An act to amend Section 214 of, and to add Sections 214.06 and 214.08 to, the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 3—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3257.) (April 24).

Apr. 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 22—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

y 22—Read tillid tille and alliended. Ordered to second re

May 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3643.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 8. Noes 1.) (June 25).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6282.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 6402.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 1. Page 4879.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 693, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1204—Lara and Pavley (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bonta).

An act to add Section 39719.2 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to air pollution.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and E.Q.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 8.
- Mar. 11—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on E.Q. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3039.) (April 1). Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.O.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3341.) (April 30).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3711.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 10. Page 3605.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 2.) (June 16).
- Jun. 18—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6345.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 59. Noes 16. Page 6556.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 26. Noes 9. Page 4944.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 21—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 524, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1205—Monning.

An act to amend Section 1749.1 of the Insurance Code, relating to insurance.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on INS.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3282.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3467.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on INS.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5916.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 252, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1206—Evans.

An act to amend Section 18215 of the Government Code, relating to administrative regulations.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23. Feb.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on P.E. & R.

9—Set for hearing April 21. Apr.

22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on Apr. recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3216.) (April 21). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

May 6—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3416.) Ordered to the Assembly. May

8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

May 29—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

7-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5916.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. Aug.

11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m. Aug.

21—Approved by the Governor. Aug.

21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 223, Statutes of 2014. Aug.

S.B. No. 1207—Wolk (Coauthors: Senators Knight and Liu).

An act to add and repeal Article 1 (commencing with Section 18701) of Chapter 3 of Part 10.2 of Division 2 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3119.) (April 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 21—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

Apr. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3711.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3653.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.

Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Referred to REV. & TAX. suspense file.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 25).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1208—Yee.

An act relating to domestic violence.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1209—Mitchell.

An act to amend Section 50079 of the Government Code, relating to local government.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1210—Lara (Coauthors: Senators Correa, De León, and Steinberg).

An act to add Article 23 (commencing with Section 70030) to Chapter 2 of Part 42 of Division 5 of Title 3 of the Education Code, relating to postsecondary education.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3118.) (April 9).

Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3711.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 11. Page 3661.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 2.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 4.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 20. Page 6424.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 25. Noes 10. Page 4876.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 754, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1211—Padilla.

An act to add Section 53121 to the Government Code, and to amend Section 41030 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to emergency services.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23. Feb.
- 6-Referred to Coms. on E., U., & C. and GOV. & F. Mar.
- Mar. -Set for hearing April 1.
- From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 9. Noes Apr. 0. Page 3078.) (April 1). Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- —Set for hearing April 23. Apr.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Apr. 6. Noes 0. Page 3257.) (April 24).
- -Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3711.) (May
- 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Mav
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3689.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9-Referred to Coms. on U. & C. and G.O.
- Jun. 19—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re-referral to Com. on G.O.) suspended. (Page 5606.)
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on G.O. (Aves 14. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on G.O.
- 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 25). Jun. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug.
- 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6341.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.
- 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6487.) Ordered to the Aug.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4909.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 926, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1212—Walters.

An act to amend Section 14043.55 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on RLS.
- 7-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 10-Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. Apr.
- Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 30.
- 30—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set. Apr.

S.B. No. 1213—Hueso.

An act to add Chapter 8 (commencing with Section 15400) to Division 6 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H. Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1214—Anderson.

An act to amend Sections 16181, 16210, 16211, 16211.5, of, to repeal Sections 16212, 16213, and 16214 of, and to repeal and add Section 16180 of, the Government Code, and to amend Sections 2515, 3375, 20583, 20584, 20621, 20622, 20645.5, and 20645.6 of, to amend and repeal Section 20623 of, to add Section 3376 to, and to repeal and add Sections 2514 and 20602 of, the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to state government, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 21—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3308.) (April 30).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1215—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 650.02 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to healing arts.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 25—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 21.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 16—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 1. Noes 3. Page 3278.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1216—Morrell.

An act to amend Sections 218 and 17053.5 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- May 1—Set for hearing May 7. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1217—Leno (Coauthors: Senators Jackson and Pavley).

An act to add Section 12805.4 to the Government Code, relating to climate change.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3215.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on RLS. Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3341.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3712.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 11. Page 3664.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 2.) (June 23).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1218—Yee (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Maienschein).

An act to amend Sections 1569.48 and 1569.49 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to residential care facilities.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 8.
- Mar. 26—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1219—Torres.

An act to amend Sections 19144 and 21202 of, and to repeal and add Article 8 (commencing with Section 21220) of Chapter 12 of Part 3 of Division 5 of Title 2 of, the Government Code, relating to public employees' retirement.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on P.E. & R.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on P.E. & R.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 21.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3216.) (April 21). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3436.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on P.E.,R. & S.S.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 1220—Torres.

An act to amend Sections 22109.5, 22115, 22119.3, 22121, 22131, 22134, 22134.5, 22135, 22136, 22516, 22655, 22662, 22663, 22664, 22801, 22826, 22828, 22905, 22909, 23104, 24001, 24101, 24105, 24107, 24201.5, 24203.5, 24203.6, 24204, 24205, 24210, 24211, 24212, 24213, 24214.5, 24300, 24300.1, 24307, 24309, 24310, 24402, 24412, 24415, 24600, 25015, 25100, 26113, 26703, 26704, 26803, 27201, and 33050 of, to amend and renumber Sections 22106.2, 24300.2, 24300.5, 24300.6, 24301, 24302, 24303, 24304, 24305, 24305.5, 24306, 24306.5, 24306.7, 24308, 24311, 24312, 24312.1, and 24313 of, to amend, renumber, and add Section 22106.1 of, to amend and repeal Section 22119.5 of, to amend, renumber, and repeal Section 24305.3 of, and to add Sections 24347, 24348, 25011.6, 25018.6, and 26807.7 to, the Education Code, and to amend Section 1 of Chapter 559 of the Statutes of 2013, relating to state teachers' retirement.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on P.E. & R.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 21.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on P.E. & R.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3216.) (April 21). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3387.) (May 5).
- May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3436.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on P.E.,R. & S.S.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on P.E.,R. & S.S.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass as amended. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 1. Page 6130.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4640.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 755, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1221—Hancock.

An act to amend Sections 8421, 8421.5, 8422, 8423, 8425, 8426, 8427, 8482.3, 8482.55, 8482.8, 8483.3, 8483.7, 8483.75, 8483.76, 8484, 8484.1, 8484.7, and 8484.8 of, to add Sections 8482.1 and 8484.65 to, and to repeal and add Section 8428 of, the Education Code, relating to after school programs.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 2976.) (March 26).

Mar. 27—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. (Corrected April 2.)

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 7—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3712.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 10. Page 3654.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 25).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 56. Noes 22. Page 6229.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 10. Page 4717.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 370, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1222—Block.

An act to amend Section 1385 of the Penal Code, relating to dismissal.

2014

- Feb. 20-Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23. Feb.
- Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 8.
- 3—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Apr.
- 4—Set for hearing April 29. Apr. Apr.
- 30—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3311.) (April 29).
- May 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 22—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Mav 27—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. May
- 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3693.) Ordered to the May Assembly.
- 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Iun 26—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jul. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5815.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jul. 3—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jul. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10:30 a.m.
- Jul. 18—Approved by the Governor.
- 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 137, Statutes of 2014. Jul.

S.B. No. 1223—Wright.

An act to amend Section 17505 of the Penal Code, relating to weapons.

- Feb. 20-Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1224—Correa.

An act to add Section 12012.62 to the Government Code, relating to tribal gaming, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH. Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 25—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

Jun. 26—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 4. Page 4492.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 14—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Aug. 18—Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 6066.) Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 73. Noes 2. Page 6169.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Aug. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 300, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1225—Wright.

An act to amend Section 35350 of the Education Code, relating to pupil transportation.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1226—Correa (Coauthors: Assembly Members Chávez and Patterson).

An act to amend Section 7574.18 of, and to add Section 115.4 to, the Business and Professions Code, relating to veterans.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3234.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3387.) (May 5).

May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 13—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3597.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 13).

Aug. 14—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time and amended. (Page 6158.) Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6192.)

Aug. 20—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (August 20).

Aug. 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6575.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 28—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4934.) Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Aug. 29—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 5014.) Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4978.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 657, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1227—Hancock.

An act to add Chapter 2.9C (commencing with Section 1001.80) to Title 6 of Part 2 of the Penal Code, relating to diversion.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3094.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3712.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 5. Page 3654.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 4.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 62. Noes 15. Page 6297.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 21—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4921.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. (Corrected September 3.)

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 658, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1228—Hueso.

An act to add Chapter 4.8 (commencing with Section 2192) to Division 3 of the Streets and Highways Code, relating to transportation.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on T. & H. and E.Q.

Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on E.Q. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3237.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3341.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3712.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 1. Page 3605.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 23).

Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6648.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 28—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4969.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 787, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1229—Fuller.

An act to amend Section 44015.1 of the Education Code, relating to Week of the School Administrator.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2976.) (March 26).

Mar. 27—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3013.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 12—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 11).

Jun. 15—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5623.) Ordered to the

Jun. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Jun. 28—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 69, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1230—Committee on Governance and Finance (Senators Wolk (Chair), Beall, DeSaulnier, Hernandez, Knight, Liu, and Vidak).

An act to validate the organization, boundaries, acts, proceedings, and bonds of public bodies, and to provide limitations of time in which actions may be commenced, relating to validation, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 2.

Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3037.) (April 2).

Apr. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 10—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3144.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 1—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

May 8—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (May 7).

May 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 15—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 4973.) Ordered to the Senate.

May 15—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

May 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

May 29—Approved by the Governor.

May 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 19, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1231—Committee on Governance and Finance (Senators Wolk (Chair), Beall, DeSaulnier, Hernandez, Knight, Liu, and Vidak).

An act to validate the organization, boundaries, acts, proceedings, and bonds of public bodies, and to provide limitations of time in which actions may be commenced, relating to validations, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 2.

2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Apr. Page 3037.) (April 2).

Apr. Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

10—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page Apr. 3144.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 1—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

May 8—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.)

May 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 15—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

7—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page Aug. 5903.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. Aug.

11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Aug. 21—Approved by the Governor.

21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 224, Statutes of 2014. Aug.

S.B. No. 1232—Committee on Governance and Finance (Senators Wolk (Chair), Beall, DeSaulnier, Hernandez, Knight, Liu, and Vidak).

An act to validate the organization, boundaries, acts, proceedings, and bonds of public bodies, and to provide limitations of time in which actions may be commenced, relating to validation.

2014

20-Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 2.

2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Apr. Page 3037.) (April 2).

Apr. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3144.) Ordered to the Apr. Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 1-Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

May 8—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.)

Mav 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

15—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading. May

7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5904.) Ordered to the Aug.

Aug. 7—In Senate, Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Aug. 21—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 225, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1233—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 801.6 of the Penal Code, and to amend Section 15657.7 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to elder and dependent adult abuse.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S. Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 29—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

S.B. No. 1234—Block.

An act to amend Section 4850 of the Labor Code, relating to workers' compensation.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on L. & I.R. and APPR.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2977.) (March 26). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 7—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1235—Knight.

An act to amend Sections 113789 and 114289 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to food.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3343.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3467.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 17—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Page 6048.)
- Aug. 18—Action rescinded whereby the bill was read a third time, passed, and ordered to the Senate. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time and amended. (Page 6169.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6414.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4877.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 927, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1236—Monning.

An act to amend Section 830.14 of the Penal Code, and to amend Section 99170 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to transit districts.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3237.) (April 22).

Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 7—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3417.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 16). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5916.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 253, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1237—Cannella.

An act to amend Section 23502 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1238—Hernandez.

An act to add Section 1250.9 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to health facilities.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3343.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1239—Wolk.

An act to add Sections 49404 and 49428 to the Education Code, relating to pupil health care services.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Coms. on ED. and HEALTH.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30 in HEALTH pending receipt.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3340.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3343.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1240—Anderson.

An act to add Section 18720.45 to the Government Code, relating to state employment.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on P.E. & R.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 21.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3217.) (April 21). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- May 6—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3416.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on P.E.,R. & S.S.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5916.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 254, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1241—Leno.

An act relating to health care coverage.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1242—Lieu (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bonilla).

An act to amend Sections 9882 and 9882.2 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to automotive repair.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3278.) (April 28). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3712.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3606.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5916.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 255, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1243—Lieu (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bonilla).

An act to amend Sections 101.7, 149, 201, 312, 4800, 4804.5, 4836.2, 4841.5, 4844, 11506, and 22259 of, and to add Sections 154.1, 211, and 312.1 to, the Business and Professions Code, relating to professions and vocations.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3278.) (April 28). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3712.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3606.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 1. Page 6425.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4877.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 17—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 17—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 395, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1244—Lieu (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bonilla).

An act to amend Sections 8505, 8505.1, 8505.2, 8505.5, 8505.10, 8505.12, 8505.14, 8505.17, 8507.1, 8514, 8518, 8520, 8528, 8551.5, 8560, 8562, 8564, 8564.6, 8565, 8566, 8567, 8590, 8593.1, 8612, 8613, 8617, 8622, 8643, 8647, 8651, 8660, 8673, and 8674 of, to add Sections 8504.1 and 8672.1 to, and to repeal Sections 8505.6, 8565.6, and 8590.1 of, the Business and Professions Code, relating to the Structural Pest Control Board.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3278.) (April 28). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3712.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3606.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Coms. on B.,P. & C.P. and E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on E.S. & T.M. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time and amended. (Page 6166.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6341.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time and amended. (Page 6487.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6647.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 28—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4970.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 560, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1245—Lieu (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bonilla).

An act to amend Sections 1901 and 1903 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to the Dental Hygiene Committee of California.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3279.) (April 28). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3712.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3607.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6412.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Sep. 17—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 17—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 396, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1246—Lieu (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bonilla).

An act to amend Sections 4928, 4934, 4935, 4938, 4944, 4949, and 4970 of, to amend and repeal Section 4973 of, to amend, repeal, and add Section 4939 of, to add Section 4933.5 to, and to add and repeal Section 4927.5 of, the Business and Professions Code, relating to acupuncture.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3279.) (April 28). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3712.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3686.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6344.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 6555.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4945.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 17—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 17—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 397, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1247—Lieu (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bonilla).

An act to amend Sections 94801, 94802, 94809, 94813, 94816, 94829, 94837, 94847, 94874, 94874.1, 94876, 94877, 94878, 94879, 94880, 94885, 94888, 94890, 94891, 94904, 94909, 94910, 94916, 94923, 94924, 94925, 94929.5, 94930.5, 94932.5, 94941, 94945, 94948, and 94950 of, to add Sections 94874.2, 94880.1, 94885.5, and 94947 to, to add and repeal Sections 94885.1 and 94929.9 of, and to repeal and add Section 94949 of, the Education Code, relating to private postsecondary education, and making an appropriation therefor.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on B., P. & E.D. and ED.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30 in ED. pending receipt.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3279.) (April 28). Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3340.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3712.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 3. Page 3607.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Coms. on HIGHER ED. and B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. (Ayes 9. Noes 2.) (June 10).
- Jun. 18—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 3.) (June 24).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6344.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 57. Noes 19. Page 6544.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4934.) Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Aug. 29—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 5014.) Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 27. Noes 2. Page 4988.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 840, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1248—Lara (Coauthor: Senator Wyland).

An act to amend Section 52074 of the Education Code, relating to public schools.

2014

Jun.

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.
Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26. Mar. 19—Hearing postponed by committee.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 26—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3255.) (April 24).

May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 6—Set for hearing May 12. May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3712.) (May 23). Read

second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3607.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

2—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 11—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1249—Hill.

An act to add Sections 25150.82, 25150.84, and 25150.86 to, and to repeal Section 25143.6 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to hazardous waste.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3341.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3713.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 12. Page 3659.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 17).
- Jun. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5998.)
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 1.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 67. Noes 3. Page 6167.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 20—Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 20—In Assembly. Held at Desk. Action rescinded whereby the bill was read third time, passed, and orded to the Senate. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6345.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 61. Noes 16. Page 6574.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 9. Page 4940.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 756, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1250—Hueso.

An act to repeal and add Division 26.7 (commencing with Section 79700) of the Water Code, and to repeal Section 2 of Chapter 3 of the Seventh Extraordinary Session of the Statutes of 2012, relating to a safe drinking water and water supply reliability program, by providing the funds necessary therefor through an election for the issuance and sale of bonds of the State of California, and for the handling and disposition of those funds, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22-Re-referred to Coms. on N.R. & W., E.Q., and GOV. & F.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 29—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.
- May 1—Set for hearing May 13.

 May 7—From committee with author's amendments
- May 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- May 13—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1251—Huff.

An act to amend Section 7522.02 of the Government Code, relating to public employees' retirement.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on P.E. & R. Set for hearing April 21.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on P.E. & R.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3217.) (April 21).
- Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3467.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on P.E.,R. & S.S.
- Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on P.E.,R. & S.S.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6341.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6488.) Ordered to the
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4910.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 757, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1252—Torres.

An act to amend Section 11403.2 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to public social services.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3214.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3713.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3698.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 1. Page 6538.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4945.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 774, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1253—Steinberg (Coauthors: Senators Galgiani, Leno, Lieu, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Gatto, Mullin, Quirk–Silva, and Ting).

An act to amend Sections 9, 101, 9002, 9004, 9005, 9014, 9030, 9031, 9033, 9034, 9051, 9082.7, 9094.5, 9604, and 18621 of the Elections Code, relating to elections.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3234.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3713.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 8. Page 3688.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 24).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6304.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 23. Page 6545.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 28. Noes 9. Page 4973.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 697, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1254—Calderon.

An act to add Chapter 5.3 (commencing with Section 19994.10) to Part 2.6 of Division 5 of Title 2 of the Government Code, relating to lactation accommodation.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1255—Cannella (Coauthor: Senator Huff) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Garcia, Gonzalez, Jones, and Wieckowski).

An act to amend Section 647 of the Penal Code, relating to disorderly conduct.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 29.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3311.) (April 29).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. (Corrected May 8.)

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3592.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 18—Read third time and amended. (Page 6127.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6299.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 21—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 25—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4806.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 863, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1256—Mitchell (Coauthor: Assembly Member Skinner).

An act to repeal and add Section 654.3 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to health care services.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on B., P. & E.D. and JUD.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 7.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3078.) (April 7). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3235.) (April 22).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3468.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 10—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5916.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4403.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 256, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1257—Roth.

An act to amend Section 4850 of the Labor Code, relating to workers' compensation.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1258—DeSaulnier.

An act to amend Sections 4071 and 4072 of the Business and Professions Code, and to amend Sections 11151, 11158, 11164, 11164.1, 11164.5, 11165, 11165.1, 11165.5, 11166, and 11200 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to controlled substances.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on B., P. & E.D. and PUB. S.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 21.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 3211.) (April 21). Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S. Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3311.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1259—Pavley (Principal coauthor: Senator Cannella) (Coauthor: Senator Wolk).

An act to amend Sections 6120 and 10004.6 of the Water Code, relating to water.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3296.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3713.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 1. Page 3664.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1260—DeSaulnier.

An act to amend Sections 53395.3 and 53395.5 of the Government Code, and to amend Sections 34191.26 and 34191.31 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to local government.

- 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24. 24—Read first time. Feb. Feb.
- Feb.
- Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- 20—Set for hearing April 8. Mar.
- 9—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 2. Page 3121.) (April 8). Re–referred to Com. on APPR. 11—Set for hearing April 28. Apr.
- Apr.
- 28—Hearing postponed by committee. Apr.
- 29—Set for hearing May 5. Apr.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- 23—Held in committee and under submission. May

S.B. No. 1261—Jackson.

An act to amend Sections 25501, 25502, 25503, 25504, 25505, 25507, 25507.1, 25507.2, 25508, 25508.1, 25509, 25510, 25510.3, 25511, and 25515.5 of, and to repeal and add Sections 25506 and 25508.2 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to hazardous materials.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on E.Q. (Corrected March 10.)
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.O.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3341.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3713.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 5. Page 3691.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read third time and amended. (Page 5909.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5967.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 13—Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 13—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 14—Action rescinded whereby the bill was read third time, passed, and ordered to the Senate. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time and amended. (Page 6223.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6407.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4879.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 715, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1262—Correa (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Ammiano).

An act to amend Section 2220.05 of, to add Article 25 (commencing with Section 2525) to Chapter 5 of Division 2 of, and to add Part 5 (commencing with Section 18100) to Division 7 of, the Business and Professions Code, to add Section 23028 to the Government Code, and to amend Section 11362.775 of, and to add Article 8 (commencing with Section 111658) to Chapter 6 of Part 5 of Division 104 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to medical marijuana, and making an appropriation therefor.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- 24—Read first time. Feb.
- Mar. 6-Referred to Coms. on B., P. & E.D. and HEALTH.
- Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 21.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3211.) (April 21). Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- 23—Set for hearing April 30. Apr.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3344.) (April 30).
- 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. May
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3713.) (May May
- Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading. May 27-
- May -Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3659.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 12—Referred to Coms. on B.,P. & C.P. and PUB. S.
- Jun. 15-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & C.P.
- Jun. From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 10. Noes (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 26—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 53. Noes 22. Page 5690.)
- Jul. —From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 26).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. (Corrected August 7.)
- Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5998.)
- Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1263—Pavley.

An act to amend Sections 47605 and 47605.1 of the Education Code, relating to charter schools.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 18—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 28—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3340.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

May 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 12. Page 3642.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2.) (June 25).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6339.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 48. Noes 25. Page 6451.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 4939.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 19—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 19—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1264—Pavley.

An act to add Article 7.7 (commencing with Section 69630) to Chapter 2 of Part 42 of Division 5 of Title 3 of the Education Code, relating to student financial aid.

- Feb. 21-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25. Feb.
- 24—Read first time. Feb.
- Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 27—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 2-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- 9—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set. Apr.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Aves 8. Noes 0. Page 3340.) (April 30).
- 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Mav
- 9—Set for hearing May 19. May
- 19—Placed on APPR, suspense file. May
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1265—Hueso.

An act to amend Section 25722.7 of the Public Resources Code, relating to state vehicles.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on G.O.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3212.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3713.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3644.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 2. Page 6573.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4940.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 17—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 17—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 398, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1266—Huff (Coauthor: Senator Hill).

An act to amend Section 4119.2 of the Business and Professions Code, and to amend Section 49414 of the Education Code, relating to pupil health.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on ED., HEALTH, and JUD.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing March 26. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3035.) (April 2).
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 24 in HEALTH pending receipt.
- Apr. 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing April 29 in JUD. pending receipt.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3280.) (April 24). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3309.) (April 29).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3713.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3663.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on ED. and JUD.
- Jun. 12—Re-referred to Coms. on JUD. and ED. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on ED. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6284.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 6545.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4946.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 321, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1267—Roth.

An act to amend Section 21467 of the Vehicle Code, relating to traffic devices.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and JUD.

S.B. No. 1268—Beall.

An act to add Chapter 4.3 (commencing with Section 39740) to Part 2 of Division 26 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to greenhouse gases.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W. and E.Q.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on E.Q. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3093.) (April 8).

Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3342.) (April 30).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1269—Beall.

An act to amend Sections 1255 and 128740 of, and to add Section 1253.7 to, the Health and Safety Code, relating to health care.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3344.) (April 30).

May 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1270—Pavley.

An act to amend Sections 607, 677, 2006, 2207, 2208, 2209, 2210, 2732.5, 2733, 2770, 2770.6, 2772, 2773.1, 2774, 2774.1, 2774.3, and 2774.4 of, and to add Section 2006.5 to, the Public Resources Code, relating to mining.

2014

21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24. 24—Read first time. Feb.

Feb.

Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

27—Set for hearing April 22. Mar.

10—Hearing postponed by committee. 11—Set for hearing April 29. Apr.

Apr.

22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

May From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 3296.) (April 29).

7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. May

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

23—Held in committee and under submission. May

Jun. 11-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

S.B. No. 1271—Evans (Principal coauthor: Senator Leno).

An act to add Section 17132.11 to the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3119.) (April 9).
- Apr. 10—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3187.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 21—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jun. 26—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6329.) Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.
- Aug. 26—Action rescinded whereby the bill was re-referred to the Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97. (Ayes 55. Noes 24. Page 6484.). Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on REV. & TAX. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.
- Aug. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Aug. 28—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 55. Noes 24. Page 6645.)
- Aug. 29—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (August 29). Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 6717.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 1. Page 6725.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10.
 From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4995.) Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 5015.) Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4997.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 841, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1272—Lieu (Principal coauthor: Senator Jackson) (Coauthors: Senators DeSaulnier, Hancock, Leno, Padilla, and Torres) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bocanegra, Buchanan, Dababneh, Muratsuchi, V. Manuel Pérez, Skinner, Wieckowski, and Williams).

An act to submit an advisory question to the voters relating to campaign finance, calling an election, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3234.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

Apr. 30—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3713.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 12. Page 3655.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 11. Noes 4.) (June 18).

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 26—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 54. Noes 21. Page 5702.) Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 52. Noes 23. Page 5744.) Ordered to the

Jun. 30—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Jul. 3—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 11. Page 4251.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jul. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10:30 a.m.

Jul. 15—Became law without Governor's signature.

Jul. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 175, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1273—Lara (Coauthor: Senator Correa) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Alejo).

An act to amend Sections 11629.7, 11629.71, 11629.72, 11629.73, 11629.745, 11629.75, 11629.76, 11629.77, 11629.81, 11629.84, 11629.85, and 11629.86 of, and to repeal and add Section 11629.87 of, the Insurance Code, relating to insurance.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on INS.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on INS.

Apr. 21—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 1. Page 3163.) (April 9).

Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3387.) (May 5).

May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 7. Page 3437.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on INS.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on INS.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 1.) (June 25).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 60. Noes 15. Page 6025.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 26. Noes 10. Page 4548.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 487, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1274—Hancock and Correa.

An act to amend Sections 42986, 42987, 42987.1, 42989.1, 42990, 42991, 42993.1, 42993.2, 42993.3, and 42993.4 of the Public Resources Code, relating to recycling.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3037.) (April 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3329.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 10—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5916.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4716.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 371, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1275—De León (Coauthor: Senator Pavley) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bocanegra, Bonta, Garcia, Holden, and Ting).

An act to amend Section 44125 of, and to add Chapter 8.5 (commencing with Section 44258) to Part 5 of Division 26 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to vehicular air pollution.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6-Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and RLS.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.

Apr. -From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3039.) (April 1). Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

10—Re-referred to Com. on E.Q. Apr.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.

Mav 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Noes 1. Page 3342.) (April 30). May

6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3713.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 9. Page 3608.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Coms. on TRANS. and NAT. RES.

17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on NAT. RES. (Ayes 6. Noes Jun. (June 16). Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (June 23).

1-Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Jul.

6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.

14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14). Aug.

18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Aug.

19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6344.) Ordered to third reading.

27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 53. Noes 24. Page 6547.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.

 In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.

Aug. —Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 26. Noes 11. Page 4951.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m. Sep.

Sep. 21—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 530, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1276—Hernandez.

An act to amend Sections 127400, 127405, 127420, 127425, 127450, 127454, and 127455 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to health care billing.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3162.) (April 9).
- Apr. 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 22—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 10. Page 3594.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Aves 14. Noes 4.) (June 24).
- Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 22. Page 5965.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 13—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 11. Page 4474.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 18—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 758, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1277—Steinberg.

An act to add Section 346.5 to the Public Utilities Code, relating to electricity.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 3. Page 3295.) (April 29).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1278—Leno and Wyland (Coauthors: Senators Anderson and Knight).

An act to amend Section 30652 of the Food and Agricultural Code, and to amend Section 830.9 of the Penal Code, relating to animal control officers.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 25.

Mar. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2978.) (March 25).

Apr. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1279—Calderon.

An act to add Section 1367.667 to, and to add Article 4 (commencing with Section 104201) to Chapter 2 of Part 1 of Division 103 of, the Health and Safety Code, and to add Section 10123.22 to the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1280—Hueso.

An act to add Article 3.8 (commencing with Section 22390) to Chapter 2 of Division 9 of the Financial Code, relating to finance lenders.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on B. & F.I. and JUD.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3161.) (April 9).

Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1281—Pavley.

An act to amend Section 3227 of, and to add Section 3226.3 to, the Public Resources Code, relating to oil and gas.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 10—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3296.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3713.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 3. Page 3608.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 13—Set, second hearing. Placed on APPR. suspense file. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5998.)

Aug. 19—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 10. Noes 6.) (August 14).

Aug. 20—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6346.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 72. Noes 6. Page 6574.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4941.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 561, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1282—Knight.

An act to amend Section 5157 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing May 6.
- Apr. 16—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3313.) (April 29). Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 13—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1283—Galgiani.

An act to amend, repeal, and add Sections 11357.5 and 11375.5 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to controlled substances.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 22.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3218.) (April 22).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. (Corrected May 12.)

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3714.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3691.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and HIGHER ED.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on HIGHER ED. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17).

Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 30—Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a). (Ayes 54. Noes 21. Page 5722.) .

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6048.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 25—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 30. Noes 0. Page 4801.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 372, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1284—Galgiani.

An act to amend Sections 1170 and 3550 of the Penal Code, relating to parole.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 13—Set for hearing March 25.
- Mar. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3218.) (April 22).
- Apr. 28—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3714.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 1. Page 3608.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 17—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1285—Cannella.

An act to amend Section 11502 of the Food and Agricultural Code, relating to pest control.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1286—Corbett.

An act to amend Section 740.5 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to electricity.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 27—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 5—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1287—Corbett.

An act to amend Sections 2815 and 21100 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- May 5—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1288—Huff.

An act to add Section 3517.55 to the Government Code, relating to public employment.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on P.E. & R.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 21.

Apr. 21—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 2. Page 3217.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1289—Fuller.

An act to add Section 5090.42 to the Public Resources Code, relating to off-highway motor vehicle recreation.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 10—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1290—Fuller.

An act to add Section 6372 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing May 7.

May 1—Hearing postponed by committee.

S.B. No. 1291—Nielsen.

An act to amend Section 9063.9 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to public cemetery districts.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 2.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3037.) (April 2).
- Apr. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3072.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 7—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 4—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 4).
- Jun. 5—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time. Passed. Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 11—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 15—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 276, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1292—Hueso (Coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo and Salas).

An act to amend Section 116761.23 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to drinking water, and making an appropriation therefor.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on E.O.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3342.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3714.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 2. Page 3644.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6547.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4946.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1293—Knight.

An act to amend Section 69504 of the Education Code, relating to student financial aid.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1294—Huff (Coauthor: Senator Gaines) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Allen, Hagman, and Jones).

An act to amend Sections 9050, 9051, 9053, 9086, 9087, 13262, 13282, and 18602 of the Elections Code, and to amend Section 88002 of the Government Code, relating to elections.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 22—Set, second hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 1. Noes 4. Page 3234.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1295—Block (Coauthor: Senator Anderson).

An act to amend Section 602 of the Penal Code, relating to trespass.

2014

- Feb 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- 6-Referred to Com. on RLS. Mar.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 3-Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S. Apr.
- 8—Set for hearing April 22. Apr.
- Apr. 16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass. (Aves 6, Noes 0, Page 3311.) (April 29).
- May 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Mav 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3693.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May
- Jun. 9-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 18-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- 26—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Jun. Aug.
- 11—Read third time and amended. (Page 5964.) Ordered to third reading. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6016.) Ordered to the Aug.
- 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.
- 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4548.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- 16—Approved by the Governor. Sep.
- 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 373, Statutes of 2014. Sep.

S.B. No. 1296—Leno.

An act to amend Section 1219 of the Code of Civil Procedure, and to amend Sections 207 and 601 of, and to add Section 213.3 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to juveniles.

- 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 8.
- 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3094.) (April 8). Apr.
- 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Apr.
- 10—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 2. Page 3143.) Ordered to the Apr. Assembly.
- Apr. 10—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 12—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Jun.
- Jun. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 1. Page 5621.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m. Jun.
- Jun. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 70, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1297—Hueso.

An act to add Section 128767 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to health facilities.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3344.) (April 30).
- May 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 10. Page 3592.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1298—Hernandez (Coauthor: Assembly Member Chau).

An act to repeal and add Section 149.9 of the Streets and Highways Code, relating to transportation.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 29.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3313.) (April 29).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3714.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3608.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 1.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 15. Noes 1.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time and amended. (Page 6155.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 70. Noes 7. Page 6298.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 21—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4757.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 21—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 531, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1299—Padilla.

An act to add Section 6401.8 to the Labor Code, relating to occupational safety and health.

- Feb. 21-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- 6-Referred to Com. on RLS. Mar.
- Mar. 25--From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 3-Re-referred to Coms. on L. & I.R. and HEALTH. Apr.
- 4—Set for hearing April 23. Apr.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3258.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3344.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 2—Set for hearing May 12. May
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- Mav 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3714.) (May
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 13. Page 3690.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- 5—Referred to Coms. on L. & E. and HEALTH. From committee with author's Jun. amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. & E.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on HEALTH. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 11). Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.
- 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 14). Aug.
- Aug.
- 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 21. Page 6230.) Ordered to the Aug.
- 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.
- Aug. —Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 4731.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 842, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1300—Hancock (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Skinner).

An act to add Sections 7872 and 7873 to the Labor Code, relating to refineries.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on L. & I.R. and JUD.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 2977.) (March 26). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 23—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3714.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 3609.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on L. & E.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. & E.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6344.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 26—Re-referred to Com. on L. & E. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.

Aug. 27—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6550.)

Aug. 29—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (August 28). Read second time. Amended. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 6717.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 68. Noes 5. Page 6726.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4996.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 519, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1301—DeSaulnier.

An act to amend Sections 107, 158, 171.08, 911, 1100, 1112.5, 1113, 1151, 1152, 1155, 1201, 2500, 2501, 2502, 2502.01, 2502.03, 2502.04, 2502.05, 2502.06, 2503.1, 2504, 2506, 2507, 2509, 2510, 2510.1, 2511, 2512, 2513, 2514, 2515, 2516, 2517, 2600, 2600.5, 2601, 2602, 2603, 2604, 2605, 2700, 2701, 2702, 2800, 2900, 3000, 3001, 3002, 3100, 3200, 3201, 3202, 3203, 3300, 3301, 3302, 3303, 3304, 3305, 3400, 3401, 3500, 3501, 3502, 3503, 5813.5, 7813.5, 9621, and 12504 of, to amend the heading of Division 1.5 (commencing with Section 2500) of Title 1 of, and to add Section 3307 to. the Corporations Code, relating to corporations.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on B. & F.I.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3161.) (April
- Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3320.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Coms. on B. & F. and JUD.
- May 29—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B. & F.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 10. Noes 2.) (June 9).
- Jun. 11—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jul. 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 14—Read third time and amended. (Page 6016.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 64. Noes 14. Page 6120.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4605.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 694, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1302—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 259 of the Probate Code, relating to elder abuse.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.
- Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1303—Torres (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Maienschein). An act to amend Section 122405 of, and to add Section 122407 to, the Health and Safety Code, relating to public health.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 21—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 30—Set, second hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.

S.B. No. 1304—Committee on Judiciary (Senators Jackson (Chair), Anderson, Corbett, Evans, Leno, Monning, and Vidak).

An act to amend Sections 494.6, 2135.7, 2507, 2530.2, 2660, 3010.5, 3110, 4342, 8776, 18646, 19605.73, 22251.2, and 23826.12 of the Business and Professions Code, to amend Sections 56.30, 1102.6, and 1788.58 of the Civil Code, to amend Sections 425.16, 580b, 580d, 1282.4, and 1530 of the Code of Civil Procedure, to amend Sections 402.5, 14001, and 14305 of the Corporations Code, to amend Sections 221.5, 2576, 8151, 8152, 8155, 8482.3, 20092, 32282.1, 35182.5, 41329.575, 42238.03, 42283, 44212, 44956, 49085, 49557.2, 60643, 60811.4, 66746, 66762.5, 78230, 92493, and 99301 of the Education Code, to amend Sections 2187, 3007.8, 5001, 19284, and 19290 of the Elections Code, to amend Sections 914, 6383, and 8730 of the Family Code, to amend Section 12002 of, and to repeal Section 8664.2 of, the Fish and Game Code, to amend Sections 24001, 24011, 24012, 43003, 47060, 47061, and 81006 of the Food and Agricultural Code, to amend Sections 905.2, 1043, 1097.1, 9402, 11507, 6588.7, 12011.5, 12012.61, 13403, 13978.8, 14528.56, 15920, 41805, 53313, 57118, and 70377 of the Government Code, to amend Sections 1275.3, 1357.51, 1367.006, 1375.9, 1562.3, 1796.24, 11379, 11751, 25249.7, 25269.1, 121022, 121026, 123367, and 130301 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 395, 791.29, 935.8, 1216.1, 10133.4, 10232.8, 10234.93, 10753.05, 10961, and 10965.11 of the Insurance Code, to amend Sections 139.2, 139.5, 230.4, 1773.1, 2055, 4600, and 5502 of the Labor Code, to amend Sections 935 and 952 of the Military and Veterans Code, to amend Sections 136.2, 145.5, 273.5, 289.6, 311.11, 311.12, 326.3, 487a, 519, 646.91, 647, 830.3, 1208, 1275, 2053.1, 6027, 7442, 11165.15, 13701, and 16970 of the Penal Code, to amend Sections 215, 2574, 6325, 9702, and 9730 of, and to amend the heading of Chapter 4 (commencing with Section 3600) of Part 8 of Division 4 of, the Probate Code, to amend Section 20133 of the Public Contract Code, to amend Sections 6217.6, 25722.8, and 30620 of, and to amend and renumber Section 6717.6.1 of, the Public Resources Code, to amend Sections 379.8, 589, 740.5, 741, 747.6, 769, 984.5, 987, 2120, 2827.10, 4661, 100602.4, and 170056 of the Public Utilities Code, to amend Sections 62, 2615.6, 17053.57, 18796, 19136, 19164, and 19555 of, and to amend and renumber Section 20125 of, the Revenue and Taxation Code, to amend Sections 1653.5, 2810.2, 12801, 12801.9, 14601.2, 15210, 15215, 21251, 21260, and 27375 of, and to amend and renumber the heading of Article 5 (commencing with Section 21250) of Chapter 1 of Division 11 of, the Vehicle Code, to amend Sections 304.7, 355, 366.31, 726, 4363, 4512, 4571, 4685.8, 5848.5, 6604.9, 8103, 11400, 11450.025, 14005.30, 14005.65, 14007.1, 14132.277, 14182.18, 14186.1, 14186.36, 14701, 17603, 17604, 17606.10, 17612.3, 17612.5, 17613.2, 17613.3, 17613.4, 18259.7, and 18901 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, to amend Section 2 of Chapter 489 of the Statutes of 2001, to amend Section 34 of Chapter 37 of the Statutes of 2013, to amend Sections 1 and 5 of Chapter 391 of the Statutes of 2013, and to amend Section 2 of Chapter 653 of the Statutes of 2013, relating to the maintenance of the codes.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.

 Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3403.) (May 6).
- May 8—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3465.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5548.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 16—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. (Corrected June 24.)
- Jun. 26—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Jun. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 71, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1305—Evans.

An act to add Section 541.7 to the Public Resources Code, relating to the State Parks and Recreation Commission.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W. and B. & F.R.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on B. & F.R. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3093.) (April 8). Re–referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

S.B. No. 1306—Leno.

An act to amend Sections 300, 301, 302, 420, 500, 720, 721, 750, 751, 752, 754, 761, 1102, 1500, 1620, 1839, 2200, 2201, 2210, 2211, 2322, 2400, 2401, 3120, 3450, 3551, 3580, 3585, 3600, 4323, and 4930 of, to amend the heading of Chapter 2 (commencing with Section 720) of Part 1 of Division 4 of, to amend the heading of Chapter 3 (commencing with Section 1620) of Part 5 of Division 4 of, to repeal Section 308.5 of, and to repeal and add Section 308 of, the Family Code, relating to marriage.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.

 Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 8.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3092.) (April 8).
- Apr. 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 29—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 30—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 10. Page 3327.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 1.) (June 10).
- Jun. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 16. Page 5743.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 30—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jul. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Jul. 7—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 7—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 82, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1307—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 530.5 of the Penal Code, relating to crimes.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 14—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1308—Berryhill.

An act to amend Section 42283 of the Education Code, relating to school finance.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1309—Steinberg and Gaines.

An act relating to battery manufacturing, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24. Feb.

24—Read first time. Feb.

Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on RLS.

4-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Jun. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1310—Lara.

An act to add Section 18.5 to the Penal Code, relating to misdemeanors.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25. Feb.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 1.

Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3019.) (April 1). Apr.

2—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 4. Page 3046.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 3—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

12-Referred to Com. on PUB. S. May

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 10).

Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

3-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 68. Noes 1. Page 5810.) Ordered to the Jul. Senate.

3—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. Jul.

Jul. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10:30 a.m.

Jul. 21—Approved by the Governor.

Jul. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 174, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1311—Hill (Coauthor: Assembly Member Mullin).

An act to add Section 1288.85 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to health facilities.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3280.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- May 6—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3416.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 4—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read third time and amended. (Page 5912.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5969.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 13—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4474.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 18—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 843, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1312—Steinberg.

An act to amend Section 14536 of the Government Code, relating to transportation.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 11—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3237.) (April 22).
- Apr. 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3491.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 19—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass. (Aves 14. Noes 0.) (June 16).
- Jun. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6647.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 28—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 374, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1313—Nielsen.

An act to repeal Sections 70045.1, 70045.2, 70045.4, 70045.75, 70045.77, 70045.8, 70045.10, 70046.4, 70050.6, 70056.7, 70059.8, 70059.9, 70063, and 70064 of the Government Code, relating to courts.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 29—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 5. Page 3309.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1314—Monning.

An act to amend, repeal, and add Sections 1030, 1032.5, 1328, 1330, 1332, 1334, 1377, 3654.4, 3655, 3656, 3701, 4655, 4656, and 4701 of the Unemployment Insurance Code, relating to unemployment insurance.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 3—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3258.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3468.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on INS.

Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on INS.

Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on INS.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6230.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4688.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 17—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 17—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 399, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1315—Monning.

An act to amend Section 14043.7 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Mar. 12—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

Apr. 7—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3280.) (April 24).

Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 23—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3660.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6048.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4548.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 844, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1316—Cannella.

An act to add and repeal Article 1.1 (commencing with Section 104260) to Chapter 4 of Part 1 of Division 103 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to diabetes.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1317—Huff.

An act to add Section 47604.1 to the Education Code, relating to charter schools.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3340.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 8—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- May 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 13—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 15—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1318—Calderon.

An act relating to housing.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1319—Pavley (Coauthor: Assembly Member Nestande).

An act to amend Sections 10735.2 and 10735.8 of the Water Code relating to groundwater.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W. and E.Q.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on E.Q. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3093.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.O.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3342.) (April 30).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3714.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 12. Page 3652.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and W.,P. & W.
- Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on U. & C. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (June 16). Re-referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 5.) (June 23).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5998.)
- Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Ayes 50. Noes 20. Page 6337.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97.
- Aug. 28—Action rescinded whereby the bill was re-referred to the Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 97. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 55. Noes 24. Page 6644.)
- Aug. 29—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 11. Noes 5.) (August 28).
 Read second time. Amended. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Ayes 54. Noes 24. Page 6700.) Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 48. Noes 26. Page 6702.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 10. Page 4989.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 348, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1320—Torres.

An act to add Section 14007.3 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 22—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1321—Calderon.

An act relating to peace officers.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1322—Hernandez.

An act to add Chapter 8 (commencing with Section 127670) to Part 2 of Division 107 of, and to repeal the heading of Chapter 8 (formerly commencing with Section 127670) of Part 2 of Division 107 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to health care.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3281.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3714.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 6. Page 3609.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 3.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1323—Lieu.

An act relating to vehicles, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

- Feb. 21-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25. Feb.
- 24—Read first time. Feb.
- Mar. 6-Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 21-Set for hearing April 9.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 3—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. 4—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Apr. 6. Noes 0. Page 3257.) (April 24).
- 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Mav
- May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3468.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. Mav
- May 23—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.
- Jun. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 15—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).
- Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 19—From committee: Be re–referred to Com. on TRANS. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) Jun. (June 19). Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 26).
- Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Aug.
- 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14). Aug.
- 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Aug.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 22—Assembly Rule 69(b) suspended. (Page 6317.) Read third time and Aug. amended. (Page 6346.) Ordered to third reading.
- 27—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page Aug. 6548.) Ordered to the Senate.
- 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.
- 28—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From Aug. committee: Be re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Senate Rule (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4934.) Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 29—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 5013.) Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4979.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 16—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 375, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1324—Anderson.

An act to add Section 14633 to the Government Code, relating to the State Capitol.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on G.O. and RLS. Set for hearing April 22.

Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3212.) (April 22).

Apr. 28—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1325—Yee.

An act to add Section 10828 to the Public Contract Code, relating to the California State University.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on ED. and JUD.

Mar. 11—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 24—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 9.

Mar. 26—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1326—Roth.

An act to amend Sections 1793.02 and 1795.6 of the Civil Code, relating to hearing aids.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Coms. on B., P. & E.D. and JUD.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 7.
- Apr. 7—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3078.) (April 7). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3309.) (April 29).
- May 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3361.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 25—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5905.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4403.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 21—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 226, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1327—Knight.

An act to amend Section 5148 of, and to add Section 41 to, the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 24—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 4. Page 3257.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1328—Hill.

An act to amend, repeal, and add Section 13350 of, and to add Sections 12022.7 and 13304 to, the Business and Professions Code, relating to weights and measures.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 6—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 7—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.

Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 28.

May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3279.) (April 28).

May 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1329—Wright.

An act to amend Section 5300 of the Civil Code, relating to common interest developments.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1330—Hueso.

An act to add Section 68075.6 to the Education Code, relating to public postsecondary education, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.

S.B. No. 1331—Gaines.

An act to amend Section 1861.10 of the Insurance Code, relating to insurance.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on INS. and JUD.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 24—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 3. Noes 8. Page 3282.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1332—Wolk.

An act to amend Section 12999.5 of, and to add Chapter 3.7 (commencing with Section 14160) to Division 7 of, the Food and Agricultural Code, relating to pesticides.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on AGRI. and E.Q.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on E.Q. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3018.) (April 1). Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3342.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 26. Noes 7. Page 3492.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 19—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 61. Noes 14. Page 5910.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 257, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1333—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 110100 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to vitamins and supplements.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Aug. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

S.B. No. 1334—Walters.

An act to add and repeal Section 125001.5 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to public health, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

S.B. No. 1335—Leno.

An act to add Section 41 to the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3308.) (April 30).

May 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 13. Page 3464.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX.

Jun. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Referred to REV. & TAX. suspense file.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 3.) (June 25).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jul. 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 11. Noes 6.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 23. Page 6025.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 10. Page 4609.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 845, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1336—Wright.

An act to amend Section 32110 of the Penal Code, relating to firearms.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected March 6.)

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1337—DeSaulnier.

An act to add Section 7550.7 to the Government Code, relating to state government.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 7—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Coms. on G.O. and JUD.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on G.O.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3212.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3310.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3714.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3654.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5916.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Aug. 25—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Aug. 25—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1338—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 1748.13 of the Civil Code, relating to credit cards.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

S.B. No. 1339—Cannella (Coauthors: Senators Huff and Vidak) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Medina and Wilk).

An act to amend Section 14043.38 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and PUB. S.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on PUB. S. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3281.) (April 24)

Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 30—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3714.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3659.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 26—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 13—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 13).

Aug. 14—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6193.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4645.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 488, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1340—Hernandez.

An act to amend Section 1367.49 of the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Section 10133.64 of the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 9.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3162.) (April 9).
- Apr. 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3267.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 17).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5698.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Jul. 7—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 7—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 83, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1341—Mitchell.

An act to amend Section 10823 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 21—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 30.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3344.) (April 30).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3714.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3644.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6167.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 846, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1342—Torres.

An act to amend Section 25611.2 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to alcoholic beverages.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on G.O.

S.B. No. 1343—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 487.010 of the Code of Civil Procedure, relating to civil procedure.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on JUD. Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1344—Evans.

An act to add Section 4474.10 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental services.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3214.) (April 22).

Apr. 24—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1345—Committee on Natural Resources and Water (Senators Pavley (Chair), Cannella, Evans, Fuller, Hueso, Jackson, Lara, Monning, and Wolk).

An act to amend Section 4597.22 of the Public Resources Code and to amend Sections 8704.2, 73502, and 73514 of the Water Code, relating to natural resources.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3215.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

GOV.

May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3387.) (May 5).

May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3468.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 15—In Assembly, Read first time, Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and L. GOV.

May 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Jun. 12—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to L. Gov.) suspended. (Page 5488.)
 Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on L. GOV. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 16).
 Re–referred to Com. on L. GOV. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on L.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.)
(August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6048.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4563.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 489, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1346—Wyland.

An act to amend Sections 41020, 42127, 42238.07, 52052, 52060, 52061, 52063, 52064, 52066, 52067, 52069, 52071, and 52071.5 of, and to add Section 54030 to, the Education Code, relating to schools.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3036.) (April 2).
- Apr. 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3715.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3686.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1347—Anderson.

An act to add Section 20102.5 to the Public Contract Code, relating to public contracts.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 26—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3340.) (April 30).
- May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1348—DeSaulnier.

An act to add Chapter 22.3 (commencing with Section 22590) to Division 8 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to personal information.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3235.) (April 22).
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 8. Page 3413.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Coms. on JUD. and A., E., S., T., & I.M.
- Jun. 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 17—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M. (Ayes 7. Noes 2.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M.
- Jun. 26—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Ayes 53. Noes 22. Page 5692.) Set, first hearing. Held in committee without recommendation.

S.B. No. 1349—Jackson (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bonilla) (Coauthors: Senators Correa and Hancock).

An act to add Section 221.9 to the Education Code, relating to school athletics.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing March 26.
- Mar. 19—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3036.) (April 2).
- Apr. 9—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3715.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 7. Page 3699.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on ED. and A., E., S., T., & I.M.
- Jun. 12—Re-referred to Coms. on A.,E.,S.,T., & I.M. and ED. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).
- Jun. 19—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to Com. on ED.) suspended. (Page 5606.)
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on ED. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jul. 2—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 63. Noes 10. Page 5907.) Ordered to the Senate
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 29. Noes 7. Page 4411.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 258, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1350—Lara and Wolk.

An act to add Section 118502 to the Health and Safety Code, relating to public accommodations.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3314.) (April 29).
- May 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 21—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3535.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 1.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 67. Noes 8. Page 6404.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Sep. 19—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 19—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1351—Hill.

An act to add and repeal Title 1.3E (commencing with Section 1748.70) of Part 4 of Division 3 of the Civil Code, relating to payment cards.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on B. & F.I. and JUD.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 9.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B. & F.I.
- Apr. 21—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 6. Noes 2. Page 3162.) (April 9).
- Apr. 22—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 12—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3403.) (May 6).
- May 13—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 19—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 22—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10.
- May 24—Set for hearing May 27 in B. & F.I. pending receipt.
- May 27—From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on B. & F.I. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3575.) Re-referred to Com. on B. & F.I.
- May 28—From committee: That the measure be returned to the Senate floor for consideration. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3717.) (May 27). Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 2—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Hill.

S.B. No. 1352—Hancock (Coauthor: Senator Corbett) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bonta, Quirk, and Skinner).

An act to amend Section 101850 of, and to amend the heading of Chapter 5 (commencing with Section 101850) of Part 4 of Division 101 of, the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 14085.53, 14166.1, and 17612.2 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to the Alameda Health System.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3257.) (April 24).

Apr. 28—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3328.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 4—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 4).

Jun. 5—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5496.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 12—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 16—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10:30 a.m.

Jun. 23—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 23—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 46, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1353—Nielsen.

An act to amend Section 51244.3 of, to amend and repeal Sections 16142, 16142.1, and 51244 of, and to repeal Section 51244.4 of, the Government Code, relating to local government.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 2.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3038.) (April 2). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3278.) (April 28).
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3326.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Coms. on L. GOV. and AGRI. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 4—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on AGRI. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 4). Re-referred to Com. on AGRI.
- Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 1. Page 6124.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4605.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 322, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1354—Knight.

An act to amend Sections 18900, 23000, 23655, 26710, 26715, 27200, 27555, 28450, 29050, 29060, 29500, 30105, 31000, 31005, 31320, 31635, 32010, 32315, 32650, 32700, 33300, and 33850 of, and to add Section 16030 to, the Penal Code, relating to deadly weapons.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 22.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3218.) (April 22).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1355—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 1747.02 of the Civil Code, relating to credit cards.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24. Feb.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on JUD.

S.B. No. 1356—De León (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Atkins, Gatto, and Hall) (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Correa, Hueso, and Lara) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ian Calderon, Dababneh, and Roger Hernández).

An act to add Section 12012.64 to the Government Code, relating to tribal gaming, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 10-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD. Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3235.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

25—Set for hearing May 5. Apr.

May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

Mav 6—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3416.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

26—From consent calendar. Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Jun. Member V. Manuel Pérez.

Aug. 11-Notice of intention to remove from inactive file given by Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

12—From inactive file. Ordered to third reading. Aug.

18—Read third time and amended. (Page 6130.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.

22—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 74. Noes 0. Page Aug. 6368.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 22—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

25—Urgency clause adopted. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Aug. Noes 0. Page 4807.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m. Aug.

Sep. 9—Approved by the Governor. Sep.

9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 314, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1357—Wolk.

An act to add Section 4788 to the Probate Code, relating to resuscitative measures.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on HEALTH and JUD.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing April 29 in JUD. pending receipt.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3281.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 3310.) (April 29).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 20—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1358—Wolk and Lara (Coauthors: Senators Corbett and Padilla) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Garcia).

An act to add Sections 15805 and 50535 to the Government Code, and to amend Section 114276 of, and to add Section 118506 to, the Health and Safety Code, relating to public accommodations.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 2. Page 3314.) (April 29).

May 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3504.) (May 19).

May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 29. Noes 1. Page 3533.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 2.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Assembly Rule 69(b) suspended. (Page 6317.) Read third time and amended. (Page 6346.) Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P. pursuant to Assembly Rule 77.2.

Aug. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Aug. 27—Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 6550.)

Aug. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 1.) (August 28). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 66. Noes 11. Page 6715.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 31. Noes 2. Page 4993.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 19—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 19—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1359—Cannella.

An act to add Chapter 6.4 (commencing with Section 30030) to Division 3 of Title 3 of the Government Code, relating to criminal justice realignment, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24. 24—Read first time. Feb.

Feb.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on B. & F.R.

S.B. No. 1360—Padilla.

An act to amend Section 226.7 of the Labor Code, relating to compensation.

2014

Feb. 21-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25. Feb.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

17—Referred to Com. on L. & I.R. Mar.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing March 26.

26—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 2977.) (March 26). Mar.

27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Mar.

1-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 7. Page 3013.) Ordered to the Apr. Assembly.

Apr. 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

12-Referred to Com. on L. & E. May

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 11).

12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Jun.

Jun. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 19. Page 5621.) Ordered to the

19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. Jun.

Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Jun. 28—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 72, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1361—Berryhill.

An act to amend Section 19906 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to gaming.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1362—Correa.

An act to amend Section 25113 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to hazardous waste.

2014

Feb. 21-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25. Feb.

24—Read first time. Feb.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 21-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1363—Hancock.

An act to amend Section 3041 of the Penal Code, relating to sentencing.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3311.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3715.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 15. Noes 16. Page 3614.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator Hancock. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3614.)
- May 29—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Hancock.

S.B. No. 1364—Fuller (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Evans, Gaines, Nielsen, Padilla, Vidak, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Conway, Dahle, Beth Gaines, Gray, Grove, Logue, Olsen, Pan, Patterson, Perea, V. Manuel Pérez, and Yamada).

An act to amend Sections 247.1, 270, 275, 275.6, and 276 of, and to amend and renumber Section 739.3 of, the Public Utilities Code, relating to telecommunications, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C. Set for hearing April 1.

Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3079.) (April 1). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 7—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3715.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3664.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 30—Action rescinded whereby the bill was reported from committee on June 25, 2014. From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 23).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6413.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4879.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 20—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 520, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1365—Padilla (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Alejo) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Fong).

An act to add the heading of Article 1 (commencing with Section 14025) and the heading of Article 2 (commencing with Section 14027) to, and to add Article 3 (commencing with Section 14040) to, Chapter 1.5 of Division 14 of the Elections Code, relating to elections.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3234.) (April 22).

Apr. 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 3269.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 10—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 24).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jul. 2—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 7—Read third time and amended. (Page 5907.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 54. Noes 24. Page 5966.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 13—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 12. Page 4475.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 18—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1366—Correa.

An act to add Chapter 5.2 (commencing with Section 19990.01) to Division 8 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to gambling, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on G.O.

S.B. No. 1367—Anderson.

An act to add Section 6363.9 to the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing May 7.

May 7—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 4. Page 3402.) Reconsideration granted.

May 8—Set for hearing May 14.

May 14—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 1. Noes 4. Page 3458.)

S.B. No. 1368—Wolk.

An act to amend Section 73.01 of the Streets and Highways Code, relating to highways.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3314.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3715.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3610.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 16—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6048.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4549.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 9—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 315, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1369—Block.

An act to amend Section 78214 of, to amend, renumber, and add Section 84850 of, to amend the heading of Article 6 (commencing with Section 84850) of Chapter 5 of Part 50 of Division 7 of Title 3 of, and to add Section 84852 to, the Education Code, relating to community colleges.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3255.) (April 24).

May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 6—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3715.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3655.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing, Referred to APPR, suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1370—Galgiani.

An act to repeal and add Division 26.7 (commencing with Section 79700) of the Water Code, and to repeal Section 2 of Chapter 3 of the Seventh Extraordinary Session of the Statutes of 2009, relating to a surface water storage program, by providing the funds necessary therefor through an election for the issuance and sale of bonds of the State of California and for the handling and disposition of those funds, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17-Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W., E.Q., and GOV. & F.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.

Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 8—Set, first hearing. Heard for testimony only.

S.B. No. 1371—Leno (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Mullin) (Coauthor: Senator Hill).

An act to add Article 3 (commencing with Section 975) to Chapter 4.5 of Part 1 of Division 1 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to natural gas.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on E., U., & C. Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Mar. 27—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3295.) (April 29).

May 7—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3715.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 25. Noes 10. Page 3692.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 3.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 30—Action rescinded whereby the bill was reported from committee on June 25, 2014. From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 3.) (June 23).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Aves 13, Noes 4.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6342.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 57. Noes 20. Page 6488.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 23. Noes 11. Page 4911.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 21—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 525, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1372—DeSaulnier and Hancock.

An act to amend Sections 18410.2 and 23151 of, and to add Section 23635 to, the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

- Feb. 21-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24. Feb.
- 24—Read first time. Feb.
- Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 1-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- -Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Apr.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 24.
- 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. -From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3257.) (April 24).
- 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3715.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 28—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 19. Noes 17. Page 3667.) Motion May to reconsider made by Senator DeSaulnier. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3667.)
- 21—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading. Aug.
- Aug. 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- 28—Read third time. Refused passage. (Aves 18. Noes 17. Page 4953.) Aug.

S.B. No. 1373—Walters.

An act to repeal Section 3701.9 of the Labor code, relating to workers' compensation.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

S.B. No. 1374—Hernandez.

An act to add Article 5.8 (commencing with Section 14188) to Chapter 7 of Part 3 of Division 9 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- 24—Read first time. Feb.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- 21-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3344.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 9—Set for hearing May 19. May
- 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file. May
- 20—Set for hearing May 23. May
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1375—Cannella.

An act to amend Section 13826.1 of the Penal Code, relating to gang violence.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1376—Gaines.

An act to amend Section 4004 of, and to add Section 4004.6 to, the Penal Code, relating to imprisonment, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing May 7.

May 7—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 4. Page 3402.) Reconsideration granted.

Aug. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Aug. 22—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1377—Nielsen.

An act to amend Sections 15819.40 and 15819.403 of the Government Code, relating to corrections, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and GOV. & F.

Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 5. Page 3218.) Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1378—Morrell.

An act to add Section 17052.7 to the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

May 1—Set for hearing May 7.

May 7—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 4. Page 3402.) Reconsideration granted.

May 8—Set for hearing May 14.

May 14—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 1. Noes 4. Page 3458.)

S.B. No. 1379—Huff (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Cannella, Fuller, Gaines, Knight, Morrell, Nielsen, Vidak, Walters, and Wyland).

An act to amend Sections 85305, 89514, and 89518 of, and to add Sections 84208, 85301.7, 85305.1, 86205.5, and 89514.5 to, the Government Code, and to amend Sections 68 and 86 of the Penal Code, relating to political reform, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 5—Re-referred to Coms. on E. & C.A. and PUB. S.

Jun. 13—Set for hearing June 24.

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Jun. 24—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1380—Wyland (Coauthor: Assembly Member Nazarian).

An act to amend Section 51226.3 of, and to add Section 51226.4 to, the Education Code, relating to pupil instruction.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3255.) (April 24).
- Apr. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3387.) (May 5).
- May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3437.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6342.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6489.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4911.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 441, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1381—Evans (Coauthors: Senators DeSaulnier, Leno, and Pavley) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Levine and Yamada).

An act to add Section 110663 to, and to add Article 6.6 (commencing with Section 110808) to Chapter 5 of Part 5 of Division 104 of, the Health and Safety Code, relating to genetically engineered food.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH, AGRI., and JUD.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 27—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 2992.) (March 26). Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on JUD. and AGRI. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on AGRI. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3235.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on AGRI.

Apr. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on AGRI. Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 28—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 5—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3715.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 19. Noes 17. Page 3667.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator Evans. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3668.)

May 29—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 19. Noes 16. Page 3702.)

S.B. No. 1382—Block.

An act to amend Section 1569.185 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to care facilities.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3120.) (April 8).
- Apr. 10—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 8. Page 3187.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 21—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 1.) (June 17).
- Jun. 24—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 25—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6339.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 21. Page 6450.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 25. Noes 8. Page 4911.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 707, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1383—Hueso.

An act to amend Section 42357 of the Public Resources Code, relating to solid waste.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q. Set for hearing April 2.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3037.) (April 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3324.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on NAT. RES.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6049.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4563.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Sep. 16—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 16—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1384—Mitchell (Coauthors: Senators Beall and De León) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Ammiano).

An act to amend Sections 1337.9 and 1338.5 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to health facilities.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

24—Read first time. Feb.

17—Referred to Com. on HEALTH. Mar.

3—Set for hearing April 23. Apr.

10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24. Apr.

29—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes Apr. 7. Noes 1. Page 3281.) (April 24).

30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.

2—Set for hearing May 12. Mav

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3715.) (May

May Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 23. Noes 12. Page 3690.) Ordered to the Assembly.

29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. May

9-Referred to Com. on HEALTH. Jun.

Jun. 19-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 6.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. -From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 12. Noes 5.) (August 6). Aug.

11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading Aug.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 48. Noes 26. Page 6219.) Ordered to the Senate.

20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Aug.

21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 10. Page 4721.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

29—Approved by the Governor. Sep.

29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 847, Statutes of 2014. Sep.

S.B. No. 1385—Anderson.

An act to amend Section 6206 of the Government Code, relating to the protection of victims.

2014

May

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb.

22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 22-–Set for hearing April 29.

May From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3310.) (April 29).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

Mav 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1386—Walters.

An act to amend Sections 18038.5 and 18152.5 of, and to add Sections 18038.6 and 18152.6 to, the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation, to take effect immediately, tax levy.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

S.B. No. 1387—Liu.

An act to amend Section 51747 of the Education Code, relating to pupil instruction.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.

S.B. No. 1388—Lieu, Hill, and Mitchell (Principal coauthor: Senator Huff) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Cooley, Eggman, and Olsen).

An act to amend Sections 266k and 647 of the Penal Code, relating to human trafficking.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time. Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3218.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- Apr. 29—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 5—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and be amended.
- May 20—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3592.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 5—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6121.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4684.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 714, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1389—Hill.

An act to amend Section 958 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to gas pipelines.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 29.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3295.) (April 29).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1390—Correa.

An act to add Chapter 4.6 (commencing with Section 31170) to Division 21 of the Public Resources Code, relating to the Santa Ana River Conservancy Program.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3215.) (April 22).

Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. (Corrected May 2.)

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3715.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 2. Page 3610.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Jun. 10—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 2.) (June 23).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 4.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6283.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 58. Noes 91. Page 8648.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 28. Noes 3. Page 4912.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 562, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1391—Hancock and Wyland (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Bonta and Chávez).

An act to amend Section 84810.5 of, and to add Section 84810.7 to, the Education Code, relating to community colleges.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on ED. and PUB. S.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing March 26. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 29 in PUB. S. pending receipt.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3256.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3311.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3715.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3610.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 12. Noes 1.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 1. Page 6549.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4946.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 695, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1392—Lara.

An act to add Article 8.5 (commencing with Section 12092) of Chapter 1 of Part 2 of Division 3 of Title 2 of the Government Code, relating to state government.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1393—Torres and Lara.

An act to amend Section 34171 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to local government.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1394—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 42238.07 of the Education Code, relating to education finance, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED. Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1395—Block.

An act to amend Section 115880 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to public beaches.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 7—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Coms. on HEALTH and E.Q. Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 30 in E.Q. pending receipt.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on E.Q. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3281.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3342.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3716.) (May 23).
- May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3660.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6490.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4913.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 928, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1396—Hancock.

An act to add Chapter 19 (commencing with Section 53330) to Part 28 of Division 4 of Title 2 of the Education Code, relating to school climate.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 1. Page 3036.) (April 2).

Apr. 9—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3716.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 24. Noes 11. Page 3611.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 12—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 11). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1397—Hueso.

An act to amend Section 5200 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to outdoor advertising.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1398—Cannella.

An act to add Section 21168.11 to the Public Resources Code, relating to environmental quality.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on N.R. & W. and RLS.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 2—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 29—Set, second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1399—Galgiani.

An act to amend Sections 52323, 52324, and 52325 of the Food and Agricultural Code, relating to agriculture, and making an appropriation therefor.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on AGRI.
- Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 1.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on AGRI.
- Apr. 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3018.) (April 1). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3329.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on AGRI.
- Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 5971.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 11—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 15—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 277, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1400—Hancock.

An act to amend Section 76030 of the Education Code, relating to community colleges.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- 17-Referred to Com. on ED. Mar.
- Mar. 25-—Set for hearing April 9.
- 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Apr.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.
- —Set. second hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. Apr.
- Apr. -Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- May -From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3340.) (April 30).
- Mav 7—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 15—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Mav 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3591.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.
- Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- 26—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Jun.
- 11-Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5964.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.
- Aug. 11—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- 15—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m. Aug.
- 25—Approved by the Governor. Aug.
- 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 278, Statutes of 2014. Aug.

S.B. No. 1401—Block.

An act to amend Section 23053.5 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to alcoholic beverages.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25. Feb.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 26-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- 3-Re-referred to Com. on G.O. Apr.
- Apr. 9—Set for hearing April 22.
- 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3212.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.
- 25—Set for hearing May 5. Apr.
- 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file. 16—Set for hearing May 23. May
- May
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3716.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3611.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- 2-Referred to Com. on G.O. Jun.
- Jun. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

PART 3 of 3

SENATE WEEKLY HISTORY

S.B. No. 1402—De León.

An act to submit an advisory question to the voters relating to immigration reform, calling an election, to take effect immediately.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 17—Set for hearing April 22 in E. & C.A. pending receipt.
- Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3234.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 7—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3418.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 5—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Assembly Rule 96(a).

S.B. No. 1403—Wolk.

An act to add Section 18344 to the Education Code, relating to the Dixon Unified School District.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.

S.B. No. 1404—Leno.

An act to amend Sections 33333.7 and 34180 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to redevelopment.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 24.
- Apr. 21—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30.
- May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3308.) (April 30).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 22. Noes 9. Page 3435.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Coms. on L. GOV. and H. & C.D.
- Jun. 4—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on H. & C.D. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 4). Re–referred to Com. on H. & C.D.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on H. & C.D.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 18).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 55. Noes 21. Page 6152.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 24. Noes 11. Page 4645.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 27—Withdrawn from engrossing and enrolling. Action rescinded whereby the Assembly amendments were concurred in. Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 27—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 29—Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 22. Noes 11. Page 4990.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1405—DeSaulnier (Coauthor: Senator Lara) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Wieckowski).

An act to add Section 8593.2 to the Business and Professions Code, to amend Sections 17609, 17610, 17611, and 17612 of, and to add Sections 17611.5 and 17614 to, the Education Code, and to amend Sections 12996, 12999.4, 13181, 13182, 13183, and 13187 of, and to add Section 13186.5 to, the Food and Agricultural Code, relating to pesticides.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on ED. and E.Q.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on E.Q. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3036.) (April 2).
- Apr. 9—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.
- May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3342.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3716.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3611.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Coms. on ED. and E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 12—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on E.S. & T.M. (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) (June 11). Re-referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6284.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 6549.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4947.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 848, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1406—Wolk.

An act to amend Section 831.5 of the Penal Code, relating to correctional officers.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3311.) (April 29).
- May 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 5—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3360.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 5—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5548.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 16—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11:30 a.m.
- Jun. 25—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 53, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1407—Jackson.

An act to add Section 12964.5 to the Government Code, relating to employment.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.
- Apr. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- May 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3403.) (May 6).
- May 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 30. Noes 5. Page 3693.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 25—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Ordered to inactive file on request of Assembly Member V. Manuel Pérez.

S.B. No. 1408—Wyland.

An act to add Article 7.2 (commencing with Section 9147.5) to Chapter 1.5 of Part 1 of Division 2 of Title 2 of the Government Code, relating to the Legislature.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1409—Hill.

An act to add Section 915 to the Public Utilities Code, relating to the Public Utilities Commission.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3296.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3468.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Aug. 5—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 6—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 21—Read third time and amended. (Page 6282.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6451.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4913.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 563, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1410—Wolk and Nielsen (Principal coauthor: Senator Vidak) (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Frazier, Harkey, Logue, and Yamada) (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Cannella, Gaines, and Galgiani) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Alejo, Bigelow, Chesbro, Dahle, Gray, Hagman, Levine, Melendez, Nestande, Olsen, Patterson, V. Manuel Pérez, and Waldron).

An act to amend Section 1504 of the Fish and Game Code, relating to fish and wildlife, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3216.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1411—Jackson.

An act to amend Sections 11503.5 and 12981 of, and to add Section 12978.5 to, the Food and Agricultural Code, relating to pesticides.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on AGRI. and E.Q.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 27—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 30 in E.Q. pending receipt.

Apr. 24—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 1. Noes 4. Page 3254.)

May 22—Returned to Secretary of Senate pursuant to Joint Rule 62(a).

S.B. No. 1412—Nielsen.

An act to amend Sections 1367, 1368, 1368, 1, 1369, 1369, 1, 1370, 1370, 1, 1370, 1, 1370.5, 1371, 1373, and 1375.5 of, to add Section 1370.02 to, and to repeal Section 1367.1 of, the Penal Code, relating to crimes.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24. Feb.

24—Read first time. Feb.

Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 1—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 29.

May 6—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3312.) (April 29).

May -Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

19—Placed on APPR. suspense file. May

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3716.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3612.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

-Referred to Com. on PUB. S. Jun.

Jun. 9-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended, Re-referred to Com. on PUB, S.

Jun. 19—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17).

23—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Jun.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Aug.

4—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

19—Read third time and amended. (Page 6153.) Ordered to third reading. Aug.

Aug. 21—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6295.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 21—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4758.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m. Aug.

28—Approved by the Governor. Sep.

Sep. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 759, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1413—Wyland.

An act to amend Sections 4213, 4220, and 4222 of the Public Resources Code, relating to forestry and fire prevention.

2014

Jun.

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3257.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3716.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3648.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

9—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1414—Wolk (Coauthors: Assembly Members Mullin and Williams).

An act to amend Section 380 of, and to add Section 380.5 to, the Public Utilities Code, relating to electricity.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.

May 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3296.) (April 29).

May 5—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3532.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 29—Referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 18—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on U. & C.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 30—Action rescinded whereby the bill was reported from committee on June 25, 2014.

Jul. 1—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 23).

Jul. 2—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 13—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5998.)

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time and amended. (Page 6231.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6422.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4881.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 2—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 627, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1415—Hill.

An act to amend, repeal, and add Section 40262 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to the Bay Area Air Quality Management District.

- Feb. 21-Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24. Feb.
- 24—Read first time. Feb.
- Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on E.O.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.
- Mar. 24—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.Q.
- Apr. From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3037.) (April 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 11—Set for hearing April 28. Apr.
- 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule Apr. 28.8 and be amended.
- Apr. 29—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3322.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Mav 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and L. GOV.
- 12—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re-referral to L. Gov.) suspended. (Page 5488.) Jun.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 16). Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 15. Noes 2.) (August 6). Aug.
- Aug.
- 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 74. Noes 3. Page 6026.) Ordered to the Aug. Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- 27—Approved by the Governor. Sep.
- 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 696, Statutes of 2014. Sep.

S.B. No. 1416—Block.

An act to amend Section 1724 of the Business and Professions Code, relating to dentistry.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 8. Noes 1. Page 3279.) (April 28).
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3326.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 8. Noes 1.) (June 10).
- Jun. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 47. Noes 22. Page 5620.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Jun. 28—Approved by the Governor.
- Jun. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 73, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1417—Jackson (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Rodriguez). An act to amend Section 179.9 of the Government Code, relating to state government.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on G.O.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3213.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- May 6—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3416.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 19—Referred to Com. on G.O.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5917.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.
- Aug. 21—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 227, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1418—DeSaulnier.

An act to amend Sections 16773 and 16965 of the Government Code, to amend Section 2103 of the Streets and Highways Code, and to amend Sections 9400.1 and 42205 of, and to repeal Section 9400.4 of, the Vehicle Code, relating to transportation, making an appropriation therefor, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 29.
- Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3314.) (April 29).
- May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1419—Wyland.

An act to amend Section 51221.3 of the Education Code, relating to school curriculum.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.
- Apr. 21—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1420—Wolk.

An act to amend Sections 10631 and 10644 of the Water Code, relating to water management.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 10—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3296.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3716.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3612.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Read third time and amended. (Page 6026.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6128.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4606.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 490, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1421—Fuller (Coauthor: Senator Vidak).

An act to add Section 17070.72 to the Education Code, relating to school facilities.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3340.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3716.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 1. Page 3662.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1422—Padilla (Coauthors: Senators Correa, Hueso, and Lieu).

An act to add Sections 58 and 470.5 to the Military and Veterans Code, relating to military courts.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on V.A.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on V.A.
- Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3219.) (April 22).
- Apr. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 14—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- May 15—From special consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- May 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3493.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 19—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on V.A.
- Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on V.A. (Corrected June 13.)
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).
- Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5917.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4403.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 21—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 21—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 228, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1423—Walters.

An act to amend Section 20300 of the Government Code, relating to public employees' retirement.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1424—Wolk (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bonilla) (Coauthor: Senator DeSaulnier).

An act to repeal Section 3 of Chapter 815 of the Statutes of 1976, relating to tidelands, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 8—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Apr. 22—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3216.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 28—Fromcommittee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3716.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3694.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on NAT. RES. and L. GOV.

Jun. 12—AssemblyRule 56 (pending re–referral to L. Gov.) suspended. (Page 5488.)

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on L. GOV. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 16).

Jun. 18—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6049.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 20—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4640.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 628, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1425—Block.

An act to add Article 1.7 (commencing with Section 78025) to Chapter 1 of Part 48 of Division 7 of Title 3 of, and to add and repeal Section 78026 of, the Education Code, relating to community colleges.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on ED.

Mar. 29—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3256.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3716.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3662.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on HIGHER ED.

Jun. 25—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—Set, second hearing. Held under submission.

S.B. No. 1426—De León.

An act to amend Section 104162.2 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to disease prevention.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1427—Walters.

An act to amend Section 25 of the Penal Code, relating to criminal liability.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1428—Evans (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Yamada) (Coauthor: Senator Wolk) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Levine).

An act to add Section 4474.11 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to the Sonoma Development Center.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on G.O.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 10—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 2. Page 3092.) (April 8).

21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Apr.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 22.

28—Placed on APPR. suspense file. 16—Set for hearing May 23. Apr.

May

23—Held in committee and under submission. May

S.B. No. 1429—Steinberg.

An act relating to civil damages.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

17-Referred to Com. on RLS. Mar.

S.B. No. 1430—Hill.

An act to amend Section 602.4 of the Penal Code, relating to malicious mischief, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3314.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 19—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 28. Noes 4. Page 3494.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 19—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 5—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 16—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 14. Noes 3.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 61. Noes 13. Page 6155.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 15—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 323, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1431—Mitchell.

An act to amend Section 51020 of the Education Code, relating to pupil curriculum.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1432—Lieu.

An act to add Section 8753.6 to the Government Code, relating to state government, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on G.O.
- Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on G.O.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 3. Page 3092.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1433—Hill.

An act to amend Section 20209.14 of the Public Contract Code, relating to transit contracts.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.

 Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 3—Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 7—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3237.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3387.) (May 5).
- May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3412.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Coms. on L. GOV. and TRANS.
- Jun. 16—Assembly Rule 56 (pending re–referral to Com. on TRANS.) suspended. (Page 5545.)
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on TRANS. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Hearing postponed by committee.
- Aug. 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 15. Noes 2.) (August 13).
- Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6345.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6640.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 28—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4970.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.
- Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 929, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1434—Wolk.

An act to add Sections 711.1 and 3702.1 to the Fish and Game Code, relating to fish and wildlife.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 21—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on N.R. & W.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on N.R. & W. Set for hearing April 29.
- Apr. 29—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3297.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3493.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 19—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.
- Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.
- Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.)
- (July 2).

 Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5917.) Ordered to the
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4404.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.
- Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 259, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1435—Nielsen.

An act to add Section 322.5 to the Unemployment Insurance Code, relating to identity theft.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on L. & I.R.

S.B. No. 1436—Torres.

An act to amend Section 70001 of the Financial Code, relating to financial literacy.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1437—Gaines.

An act to amend Section 23152 of the Vehicle Code, relating to vehicles.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1438—Pavley (Coauthors: Senators Anderson and Leno) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bloom, Chesbro, and Rodriguez).

An act to amend Sections 1797.170, 1797.197, and 11601 of the Health and Safety Code, relating to controlled substances.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and PUB. S.

Apr. 2—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH. April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 29 in PUB. S. pending receipt.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on PUB. S. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3281.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3312.) (April 29).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule

May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 21—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 23—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3533.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 23—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on HEALTH and JUD.

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6340.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6540.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4947.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 19—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 491, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1439—Leno.

An act to add Section 7060.8 to the Government Code, relating to residential real property.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on T. & H. and JUD.
- Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 6. Noes 4. Page 3121.) (April 8). Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 6.
- May 12—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3403.) (May 6).
- May 13—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.
- May 28—Read third time. Refused passage. (Ayes 18. Noes 19. Page 3666.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator Leno. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3666.)
- May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 21. Noes 13. Page 3702.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Coms. on H. & C.D. and JUD.
- Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on H. & C.D.
- Jun. 18—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. Reconsideration granted.

S.B. No. 1440—Wolk (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Achadjian) (Coauthors: Senators Block, Knight, and Vidak) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Brown and Yamada).

An act to amend Section 1012.3 of the Military and Veterans Code, relating to veterans.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on V.A.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 8.
- Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on V.A.
- Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3095.) (April 8). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 28—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3717.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3612.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on V.A.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6550.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4948.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.
- Sep. 27—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 27—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 659, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1441—Lara, Corbett, De León, Hill, Monning, Roth, Steinberg, and Torres (Coauthor: Senator Beall) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Garcia). An act to amend Section 82015 of the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10-Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3234.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 6—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3387.) (May 5).

May 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 12—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3438.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 13—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Read third time and amended. (Page 6020.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6539.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 27—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 28—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4951.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Sep. 30—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 30—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 930, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1442—Lara, Corbett, De León, Hill, Monning, Roth, Steinberg, and Torres.

An act to amend Sections 82036, 82036.5, 82048.4, 84101, 84103, 84200, 84200.6, 84215, 84218, and 84252 of, to add Sections 84200.3 and 84620 to, to repeal Sections 84200.7, 84202.3, 84202.5, 84202.7, and 84203.5 of, and to repeal and add Section 84200.5 of, the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.
- Apr. 8—Set for hearing April 22. Hearing postponed by committee.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3234.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.
- May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.
- May 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 16—Set for hearing May 23.
- May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3717.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3613.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on E. & R.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 1.) (June 24).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 15. Noes 1.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 73. Noes 5. Page 6755.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 30—In Senate. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 27. Noes 1. Page 5018.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.
- Sep. 30—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1443—De León, Corbett, Hill, Lara, Monning, Roth, Steinberg, and Torres.

An act to amend Sections 86203, 87103, and 89503 of the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 22 in E. & C.A. pending receipt.

Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3234.) (April 22). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5. Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 7—Hearing postponed by committee.

May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

May 13—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3493.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 19—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on E. & R.

Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 18—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 6126.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 29—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4972.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 8—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4 p.m.

Sep. 30—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 30—In Senate, Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1444—De León, Corbett, Hill, Lara, Monning, Roth, Steinberg, and Torres.

An act to amend Section 83111 of the Government Code, relating to the Political Reform Act of 1974.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1445—Evans.

An act to amend Section 4512 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to developmental services.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 9—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3120.) (April 8).

Apr. 10—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3717.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3648.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 17).

Jun. 25—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5917.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4404.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 13—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 2 p.m.

Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 260, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1446—DeSaulnier (Coauthor: Senator Anderson).

An act to add Section 1367.012 to the Health and Safety Code, and to add Section 10112.300 to the Insurance Code, relating to health care coverage, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 26—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.
- Apr. 23—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.
- Apr. 24—Set for hearing May 7.
- Apr. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.
- May 8—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3402.) (May 7).
- May 12—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 13—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- May 20—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 28—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 29—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3692.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on HEALTH. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 5438.)
- Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 18. Noes 0.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5706.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.
- Jul. 7—Approved by the Governor.
- Jul. 7—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 84, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1447—Fuller.

An act relating to the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta.

- Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.
- Feb. 24—Read first time.
- Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1448—Fuller.

An act to amend Section 6007.5 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1449—Fuller.

An act to amend Section 871.5 of the Public Utilities Code, relating to telecommunications.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1450—Fuller.

An act to amend Section 5090.02 of the Public Resources Code, relating to off-highway motor vehicle recreation.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1451—Hill and Roth (Principal coauthors: Senators Correa and Galgiani) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Mullin) (Coauthors: Senators Hueso and Steinberg).

An act to amend and repeal Section 21177 of the Public Resources Code, relating to environmental quality.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 23—Re-referred to Coms. on E.Q. and JUD.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on JUD. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3342.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on JUD.

May 2—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.B. No. 1452—Wolk.

An act to add Section 14029.93 to the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to Medi-Cal.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 9. Hearing postponed by committee.

S.B. No. 1453—Leno.

An act to amend Section 68055 of the Government Code, relating to solid waste.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.B. No. 1454—Gaines.

An act to add Section 856.5 to the Fish and Game Code, relating to fish and wildlife.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17-Referred to Com. on N.R. & W.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 8. Hearing postponed by committee.

Mar. 27—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 10—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 21—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 22—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3312.) (April 29). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—Hearing postponed by committee.

May 13—Set for hearing May 19.

May 15—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 27—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3717.) (May 23). Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3665.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.

Jun. 17—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6172.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 26—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 629, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1455—DeSaulnier.

An act relating to public libraries.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Coms. on ED. and GOV. & F.

Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Apr. 8—From committee: Do pass as amended and re-refer to Com. on GOV. & F. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3036.) (April 2).

Apr. 9—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 24. Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 22—Set for hearing April 30.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 3308.) (April 30).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. Page 3717.) (May 23).

May 27—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 28—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 4. Page 3656.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 25). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 13. Noes 3.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 65. Noes 12. Page 6020.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 18—Vetoed by the Governor.

Sep. 18—In Senate. Consideration of Governor's veto pending.

S.B. No. 1456—Nielsen.

An act to add Section 30626 to the Penal Code, relating to firearms.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 22—Set, first hearing. Testimony taken. Further hearing to be set.

Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 29.

May 5—From committee: Do pass as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3312.) (April 29).

May 6—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

May 7—Re–referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—Held in committee and under submission.

S.B. No. 1457—Evans.

An act to amend Section 123929 of, and to add Section 125185 to, the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Section 14133.01 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to medical care.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 22—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 24.

Feb. 24—Read first time.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing March 26.

Mar. 27—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 2992.) (March 26).

Mar. 28—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3278.) (April 28).

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3326.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 26—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 24).

Jun. 30—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6049.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4549.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 849, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1458—Committee on Environmental Quality (Senators Hill (Chair), Fuller, Gaines, Hancock, Jackson, Leno, and Pavley).

An act to amend Sections 25123.3, 25196, 25299, 25299.15, 25299.50, 25299.50.2, 25299.51, and 25299.56 of, to add Sections 25150.65 and 25227 to, and to repeal Section 25150.6 of, the Health and Safety Code, and to amend Sections 13176, 13395.5, 13550, 13552.8, 13553.1, 13554, and 13554.2 of the Water Code, relating to hazardous wastes and substances.

2014

Feb. 24—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 25—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 27.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on E.Q.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 2.

Mar. 27—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on E.Q.

Apr. 2—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3037.) (April 2). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3329.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E.S. & T.M.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 14—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6049.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4549.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Sep. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 544, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1459—Committee on Banking and Financial Institutions (Senators Evans (Chair), Berryhill, Block, Correa, Hill, Hueso, Roth, Torres, and Vidak).

An act to amend Sections 22109.2, 22109.3, 22109.5, 50142, 50143, and 50145 of the Financial Code, relating to mortgage loan originators.

2014

Feb. 25—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 26—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 28.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on B. & F.I.

Mar. 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B. & F.I.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B. & F.I.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3308.) (April 30). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 2—Set for hearing May 12.

May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

May 13—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3467.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.

Jun. 10—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5706.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 30—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3:30 p.m.

Jul. 10—Approved by the Governor.

Jul. 10—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 123, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1460—Committee on Human Services (Senators Beall (Chair), Berryhill, DeSaulnier, Liu, and Wyland).

An act to amend Sections 17212 and 17506 of, and to add Section 8707.1 to, the Family Code, to amend Sections 1505 and 1515 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend Section 11170 of, and to add Section 11105.08 to, the Penal Code, and to amend Sections 305.5, 361.2, 361.4, 362.04, 727, 11402, 16002, 16010.6, 16501.3, 16507.5, 16519.5, 17710, and 17732.2 of, and to add Sections 381, 827.15, and 10553.12 to, the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to child welfare.

2014

Feb. 25—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. (Corrected May 28.)

Feb. 26—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 28.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on HUMAN S.

Mar. 25—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3214.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 16—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3717.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3687.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 29—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on HUM. S.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—Hearing postponed by committee.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read third time and amended. (Page 6340.) Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6452.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 27—Assembly amendments concurred in (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4913.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 4—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11 a.m.

Sep. 29—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 29—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 772, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1461—Committee on Public Safety (Senators Hancock (Chair), Anderson, De León, Knight, Liu, Mitchell, and Steinberg).

An act to amend Section 25401 of the Corporations Code, to amend Section 6306 of the Family Code, to amend Section 12002 of the Fish and Game Code, to amend Section 15155 of the Government Code, to amend Section 655.7 of the Harbors and Navigation Code, to amend Sections 1796.58, 11352, and 11379 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend Sections 19.8, 273.75, 290.012, 311.11, 814, 4902, 11102.2, and 31000 of the Penal Code, and to amend Sections 213.5, 602, and 1401 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to public safety.

2014

Mar. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Mar. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after April 3.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 6. Noes 0. Page 3312.) (April 29).

May 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 7—Ordered to special consent calendar.

May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3418.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 19—Referred to Com. on PUB. S.

Jun. 11—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 10).

Jun. 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 16—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5548.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 16—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 24—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 11:30 a.m.

Jun. 25—Approved by the Governor.

Jun. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 54, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1462—Committee on Governance and Finance (Senators Wolk (Chair), Beall, DeSaulnier, Hernandez, Knight, Liu, and Vidak).

An act to amend Section 6348.4 of, and to add Section 17905 to, the Business and Professions Code, to amend Sections 5903, 12468, 53395.10, 53839, and 65302 of the Government Code, to amend Section 1698 of the Harbors and Navigation Code, to amend Sections 670 and 671 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, and to amend Sections 36606, 36621, 36622, 36625, 36626, 36630, 36631, 36636, 36650, and 36660 of the Streets and Highways Code, relating to local government.

2014

Mar. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Mar. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after April 10.

Mar. 17—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3257.) (April 24).

Apr. 28—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 1—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3328.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on L. GOV.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Jun. 26—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5706.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 26—In Senate, Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4294.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 7—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Aug. 15—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 201, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1463—Committee on Governance and Finance (Senators Wolk (Chair), Beall, DeSaulnier, Hernandez, Knight, Liu, and Vidak).

An act to amend Sections 15432, 15441, 15443, 15445, and 15455 of, and to add Section 15442.1 to, the Government Code, relating to health facilities, and making an appropriation therefor.

2014

Mar. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Mar. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after April 13.

Mar. 19—Referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

Apr. 10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24.

Apr. 24—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3257.) (April 24).

Apr. 28—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

May 6—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 8—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3417.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on B. & F.

Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Jul. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 7—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5917.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 11—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 4:30 p.m.

Aug. 22—Approved by the Governor.

Aug. 22—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 261, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1464—Committee on Governance and Finance (Senators Wolk (Chair), Beall, DeSaulnier, Hernandez, Knight, Liu, and Vidak).

An act to amend Sections 62, 170, 201.7, and 439.2 of the Revenue and Taxation Code, relating to taxation.

2014

Mar. 13—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS, for assignment. To print.

Mar. 14—From printer. May be acted upon on or after April 13.

19-Referred to Com. on GOV. & F. Mar.

Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 23.

10—April 23 hearing rescheduled for April 24. Apr.

24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with Apr. recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3258.) (April 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 28—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.

29—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Apr.

May 7—Ordered to special consent calendar.

8—Read third time. Passed. (Aves 35. Noes 0. Page 3418.) Ordered to the May Assembly.

8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk. 19—Referred to Com. on REV. & TAX. Mav

May

26—From committee: Do pass. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) Jun. (June 25).

30—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar. Jun.

Jul. 3—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5815.) Ordered to the

3—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling. Jul.

Jul. 9—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 10:30 a.m.

16—Approved by the Governor. Jul.

Jul. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 134, Statutes of 2014. S.B. No. 1465—Committee on Health (Senators Hernandez (Chair), Beall, De León, DeSaulnier, Evans, Monning, Morrell, Nielsen, and Wolk).

An act to amend Sections 8880.5, 14670.3, and 14670.5 of the Government Code, to amend Sections 1728.7, 1797.98b, 127665, and 128225.5 of the Health and Safety Code, to amend and renumber Section 10961 of the Insurance Code, to amend Sections 308, 667.5, and 3000 of the Penal Code, to amend Section 2356 of the Probate Code, and to amend Sections 736, 5328.15, 6600, 6601, 6608.7, 6609, 9717, 10600.1, 10725, 14043.26, 14087.36, 14105.192, 14124.5, 14169.51, 14169.52, 14169.53, 14169.55, 14169.56, 14169.58, 14169.59, 14169.61, 14169.63, 14169.65, 14169.66, 14169.72, 14312, 14451, 15657.8, and 16541 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to health, and declaring the urgency thereof, to take effect immediately.

2014

Mar. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Mar. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after April 20.

Mar. 27—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing April 24.

Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 3281.) (April 24). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 5.

May 5—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

May 6—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 8—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3417.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 8—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Jun. 18—From committee: Do pass and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (June 17). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 6—Set, first hearing. Referred to APPR. suspense file.

Aug. 14—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 14).

Aug. 18—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 19—Read third time. Urgency clause adopted. Passed. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6168.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 20—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. From committee: Be re-referred to Com. on HEALTH pursuant to Senate Rule 29.10. (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4637.) Re-referred to Com. on HEALTH.

Aug. 20—From committee: That the Assembly amendments be concurred in. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 4671.)

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4698.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.

Sep. 18—Approved by the Governor.

Sep. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 442, Statutes of 2014.

- S.B. No. 1466—Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development (Senators Lieu (Chair), Berryhill, Block, Corbett, Galgiani, Hernandez, Hill, Padilla, and Wyland).
 - An act to amend Sections 27, 655.2, 2023.5, 2089.5, 2240, 2530.5, 2532.2, 2532.7, 2936, 4021.5, 4053, 4980, 4980.36, 4980.37, 4980.399, 4980.41, 4980.43, 4980.55, 4980.72, 4980.78, 4987.5, 4989.16, 4989.22, 4992.09, 4996.17, 4996.23, 4998, 4999.55, 4999.58, 4999.59, 4999.60, and 4999.123 of, to amend the heading of Chapter 13 (commencing with Section 4980) of Division 2 of, and to repeal Sections 2930.5 and 2987.3 of, the Business and Professions Code, and to amend Section 14132.55 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to health care professionals.

- Mar. 25—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Mar. 26—From printer. May be acted upon on or after April 25.
- Apr. 3—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3279.) (April 28). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 2—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3467.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jul. 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time and amended. (Page 6127.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 1. Page 6220.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4689.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 9—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 316, Statutes of 2014.

S.B. No. 1467—Committee on Business, Professions and Economic Development (Senators Lieu (Chair), Berryhill, Block, Corbett, Galgiani, Hernandez, Hill, Padilla, and Wyland).

An act to amend Sections 5000, 5070, 5070.5, 5093, 5096, 5096.4, 6730.2, 6735, 6759, 7842, 7860, 8771, 17901, 17913, 17914, 17916, and 22454 of, and to add Sections 7864 and 8725.1 to, the Business and Professions Code, relating to professions and vocations.

- Mar. 25—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.
- Mar. 26—From printer. May be acted upon on or after April 25.
- Apr. 3—Referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
- Apr. 4—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 30—From committee: Do pass as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0. Page 3279.) (April 28).
- May 1—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 6—Set for hearing May 12.
- May 12—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- May 13—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 15—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3467.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 15—In Assembly, Read first time, Held at Desk.
- May 23—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 9—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.
- Jun. 24—From committee: Do pass and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 24). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Do pass. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (August 6).
- Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read third time and amended. (Page 6127.) Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 75. Noes 1. Page 6221.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4755.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and presented to the Governor at 3 p.m.
- Sep. 17—Approved by the Governor.
- Sep. 17—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 400, Statutes of 2014.

SENATE CONSTITUTIONAL AMENDMENTS

(Page numbers refer to Senate and Assembly Journals for the 2013–14 Regular Session)

S.C.A. No. 1—Wyland.

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by adding Section 10 to Article III thereof, relating to state audits.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10-Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 7—Re-referred to Coms. on G.O. and E. & C.A.

S.C.A. No. 2—Wyland.

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending, repealing, and adding Sections 3 and 12 of Article IV thereof, relating to legislative sessions.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.A. No. 3—Leno—Public information. (Chapter – 123.)

S.C.A. No. 4—Liu (Coauthor: Senator Pavley) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bonilla).

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 4 of Article XIII A thereof, and by amending Section 2 of Article XIII C thereof, relating to taxation.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Feb. 14—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and RLS.

Mar. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing May 8.

Apr. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing May 15.

May 20—From committee: Be adopted as amended and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 937.) (May 15).

May 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 29—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Jun. 25—Set for hearing July 9.

Jul. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 20—Set for hearing August 27.

Aug. 27—From committee: Be adopted as amended and re–refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 2009.) (August 27).

Aug. 28—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 29—Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

- S.C.A. No. 5—Hernandez (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bradford) (Coauthors: Senators Block, De León, Lara, Leno, and Steinberg) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Garcia).
 - A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 31 of Article I thereof, relating to public education.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Feb. 7—Referred to Coms. on ED. and E. & C.A.

Apr. 12—Set for hearing May 1.

Apr. 25—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 24—Set for hearing June 5.

May 30—Hearing postponed by committee. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 24—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 25—Set for hearing July 3.

Jul. 3—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on E. & C.A. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 1662.) (July 3). Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Aug. 8—Set for hearing August 20.

Aug. 20—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 1932.) (April 20). Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 22—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

2014

Jan. 17—Set for hearing January 21.

Jan. 21—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

Jan. 22—Set for hearing January 23.

Jan. 23—From committee: Be adopted. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 2646.) (January 23).

Jan. 27—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 30—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 27. Noes 9. Page 2688.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 30—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Mar. 17—Ordered to the Senate.

Mar. 17—In Senate, Held at Desk.

S.C.A. No. 6—DeSaulnier and Wolk.

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 8 of Article II thereof, relating to initiatives.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Feb. 7—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Feb. 28—Set for hearing March 19.

Mar. 20—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 325.) (March 19). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 22—Set for hearing April 8.

Apr. 8—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 17—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Be adopted. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 1020.) (May 23).

May 24—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

S.C.A. No. 7—Wolk (Coauthor: Senator Leno) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Williams).

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Sections 1 and 4 of, and by adding Section 4.5 to, Article XIII A thereof, by amending Section 2 of Article XIII C thereof, by amending Section 3 of Article XIII D thereof, and by amending Section 18 of Article XVI thereof, relating to public libraries.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3.

2013

Feb. 7—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and E. & C.A.

Feb. 26—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing May 8.

Apr. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing May 15.

May 16—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer toCom. on E. & C.A. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 937.) (May 15). Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Jun. 7—Set for hearing June 18.

Jun. 19—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1421.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 27—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

S.C.A. No. 8—Corbett (Coauthor: Assembly Member Wieckowski).

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 4 of Article XIII A thereof, and by amending Section 2 of Article XIII C thereof, relating to taxation.

2012

Dec. 14—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Dec. 17—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 17.

2013

Jan. 7—Read first time.

Feb. 14—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and RLS.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing May 8.

Apr. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing May 15.

May 20—From committee: Be adopted as amended and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 937.) (May 15).

May 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 29—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Jun. 25—Set for hearing July 9.

Jul. 9—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Aug. 20—Set for hearing August 27.

Aug. 27—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 7. Noes 2. Page 2009.) (August 27). Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 29—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

S.C.A. No. 9—Corbett (Coauthor: Assembly Member Wieckowski).

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 4 of Article XIII A thereof, and by amending Section 2 of Article XIII C thereof, relating to taxation.

2012

Dec. 18—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Dec. 19—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 18.

2013

Jan. 7—Read first time.

Feb. 7—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and E. & C.A.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing May 8.

Apr. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing May 15.

May 20—Fromcommittee: Be adopted as amended and re-refer to Com. on E. & C.A. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 937.) (May 15).

May 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Jun. 7—Set for hearing June 18.

Jun. 19—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1421.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 27—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

S.C.A. No. 10—Wolk, Correa, and Huff (Principal coauthor: Senator DeSaulnier) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Olsen).

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 8 of Article IV thereof, relating to the Legislature.

2013

Jan. 22—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 22.

Jan. 31—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.A. No. 11—Hancock.

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 4 of Article XIII A thereof, by amending Section 2 of Article XIII C thereof, and by amending Section 3 of Article XIII D thereof, relating to taxation.

2013

Jan. 25—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jan. 28—Read first time. From printer. May be acted upon on or after February 27.

Feb. 7—Referred to Coms. on GOV. & F. and E. & C.A.

Mar. 21—Set for hearing May 8.

Apr. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.

Apr. 10—Set for hearing May 15.

May 20—Fromcommittee: Be adopted as amended and re-refer to Com. on E. & C.A. (Ayes 5. Noes 1. Page 937.) (May 15).

May 21—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Jun. 7—Set for hearing June 18.

Jun. 19—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1422.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 27—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

S.C.A. No. 12—Lara.

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 5 of Article II thereof, relating to elections.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 23—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 25.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11-Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

S.C.A. No. 13—Anderson.

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Sections 2, 11, and 12 of Article VI thereof, relating to courts.

2013

Feb. 22—Introduced. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print. Feb. 24—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 26.

Feb. 25—Read first time.

Mar. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—Re-referred to Coms. on PUB. S. and E. & C.A.

Apr. 5—Set for hearing April 30.

Apr. 30—Set, first hearing. Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 5. Page 758.) Reconsideration granted.

S.C.A. No. 14—Anderson.

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 5 of Article II thereof, relating to elections.

2013

Mar. 19—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Mar. 20—From printer. May be acted upon on or after April 19.

Mar. 21—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

S.C.A. No. 15—Yee (Coauthor: Senator Cannella) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Gray and Nestande).

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 9 of Article IX thereof, relating to the University of California.

2013

Jul. 10—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Jul. 11—From printer. May be acted upon on or after August 10. Aug. 14—Referred to Coms. on ED., P.E. & R., and E. & C.A.

Aug. 28—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 29—Re-referred to Coms. on P.E. & R., ED., and E. & C.A.

Aug. 30—Joint Rule 61(a)(12) suspended. (Ayes 27. Noes 4. Page 2044.) Set for hearing September 3.

Sep. 3—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

2014

Apr. 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.A. No. 16—Steinberg.

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 2 of Article IV thereof, relating to the Legislature.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Feb. 21—From printer. May be acted upon on or after March 23.

Mar. 19—Referred to Com. on E. & C.A.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 22.

Apr. 23—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 3234.) (April 22). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 25—Set for hearing May 5.

Apr. 29—Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 21—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 23—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 5. Noes 2. Page 3717.) (May 23). Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.A. No. 17—Steinberg.

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending Section 5 of Article IV thereof, relating to the Legislature.

2014

Aug.

Mar. 28—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Apr. 1—From printer. May be acted upon on or after April 30.

Apr. 10—Referred to Coms. on E. & C.A. and RLS.

Apr. 29—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 3387.) (May 6). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 7—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

May 9—Set for hearing May 14.

May 15—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3484.) (May 14). Re–referred to Com. on APPR. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

May 16—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—Placed on APPR. suspense file.

May 20—Set for hearing May 23.

May 23—From committee: Be adopted. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3717.) (May 23). Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read third time. Amendments by Senator Anderson tabled on motion of Senator Corbett. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3613.) Passed. (Ayes 31. Noes 3. Page 3613.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Read first time. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 30—From committee: Be adopted. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 30).

Jul. 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5.

Aug. 7—From committee: Be adopted. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (August 6).

Aug. 11—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read third time. Passed. (Ayes 73. Noes 2. Page 6221.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

25—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:15 p.m.

Aug. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 127, Statutes of 2014.

SENATE CONCURRENT RESOLUTIONS

(Page numbers refer to Senate and Assembly Journals for the 2013–14 Regular Session)

- S.C.R. No. 1—Steinberg—Legislative Counsel of California. (Chapter 1.)
- S.C.R. No. 2—DeSaulnier.

Relative to a constitutional convention.

2012

Dec. 3—Introduced. Read first time. To Com. on RLS. for assignment. To print.

Dec. 4—From printer. May be acted upon on or after January 3. (Resolution treated as a bill pursuant to the Temporary Joint Rules of the Senate and Assembly.)

2013

Jan. 10—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.R. No. 3—Huff.

Relative to School Choice Week.

2012

Dec. 5—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 24—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

- S.C.R. No. 4—Fuller—Vernon P. Valenzuela Memorial Highway. (Chapter 69.)
- S.C.R. No. 5—Steinberg.

Relative to the adoption of the Joint Rules of the Senate and Assembly for the 2013–14 Regular Session.

2013

Jan. 3—Introduced. Held at desk.

Jan. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 37.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 7—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

S.C.R. No. 6—Wolk—Vallejo Police Officer James Capoot Memorial Highway. (Chapter – 85.)

S.C.R. No. 7—Wright (Principal coauthor: Senator Price) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bradford, Brown, Hall, Holden, Jones-Sawyer, Mitchell, and Weber).

Relative to Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.

Jan. 9-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. 16—From committee: Ordered to third reading. Jan.

18—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 74.) Ordered to the Assembly. Jan.

18—In Assembly. Held at Desk. Jan. 11—Referred to Com. on RLS. Apr.

- S.C.R. No. 8—DeSaulnier—Prescription Drug Abuse Awareness Month. (Chapter - 26.)
- S.C.R. No. 9—Wright (Principal coauthor: Senator Price) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bradford, Brown, Hall, Holden, Jones-Sawyer, Mitchell, and Weber).

Relative to Black History Month.

2013

Ian 28-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 6—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Feb. 11—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Wright.

S.C.R. No. 10—Yee.

Relative to Open-Data Day.

2013

Feb. 5—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 13—From committee: Ordered to third reading. Ordered to special consent calendar.

15—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 160.) Ordered to the Assembly. Feb. Feb.

15—In Assembly. Held at Desk. Aug. 5—Referred to Com. on RLS.

- S.C.R. No. 11—Corbett—Irish American Heritage Month. (Chapter 70.)
- 12—Calderon (Coauthor: Assembly Member John A. Pérez). S.C.R. No. Relative to taxation.

2013

Feb. 20—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 28—Re–referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

4-From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Mar. amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

21—Set for hearing May 8. Mar.

Apr. 9—Hearing postponed by committee.

10—Set for hearing May 15. Apr.

22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and Apr. amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

May 2—Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- S.C.R. No. 13—Nielsen—Redding Police Officer Owen "Ted" Lyon Memorial Bridge. (Chapter – 86.)
- S.C.R. No. 14—Wolk—California Library Week. (Chapter 27.)
- S.C.R. No. 15—Lieu—Financial Aid and Literacy Month. (Chapter 28.)
- S.C.R. No. 16—Knight—California Aerospace Month. (Chapter 13.)
- S.C.R. No. 17—Anderson—Cancer Prevention Week. (Chapter 29.)
- S.C.R. No. 18—Liu—Pain Awareness Month and Women In Pain Awareness Day. (Chapter 61.)
- S.C.R. No. 19—Evans—The United Way. (Chapter 30.)
- S.C.R. No. 20—Yee—Leyte Landing Commemoration Day. (Chapter 87.)
- S.C.R. No. 21—Emmerson.
 Relative to Multiple System Atrophy Awareness Month.

- Mar. 4—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 14—From committee: Ordered to third reading. Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Mar. 18—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 309.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Mar. 18—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 9—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- S.C.R. No. 22—Evans—Sexual Assault Awareness Month: Denim Day California. (Chapter 55.)
- S.C.R. No. 23—Cannella—Soledad State Prison Correctional Officers Memorial Highway. (Chapter 95.)
- S.C.R. No. 24—Hernandez—National Multicultural Cancer Awareness Week. (Chapter 96.)

S.C.R. No. 25—Wyland (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Berryhill, Fuller, Gaines, Huff, Knight, Nielsen, and Walters).

Relative to the 35th anniversary of Proposition 13.

2013

Mar. 14—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 21—Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

Apr. 24—Set for hearing May 15.

May 7—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

May 16—Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 0. Page 937.) Reconsideration granted.

- S.C.R. No. 26—Correa—Wrestling: Olympic Games. (Chapter 42.)
- S.C.R. No. 27—Jackson—National Purple Heart Trail. (Chapter 88.)
- S.C.R. No. 28—Block—California Mental Health No Stigma Week. (Chapter 38.)
- S.C.R. No. 29—Liu—California Runaway and Homeless Youth Month. (Chapter 79.)
- S.C.R. No. 30—Jackson—Equal Pay Day. (Chapter 62.)
- S.C.R. No. 31—Hernandez.

Relative to California Osteopathic Medicine Week.

2013

Apr. 2—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—From committee: Ordered to third reading. Ordered to special consent calendar.

Apr. 11—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 496.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 11—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Jun. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

- S.C.R. No. 32—Corbett—Hindu American Awareness and Appreciation Month. (Chapter 89.)
- S.C.R. No. 33—Gaines—Prostate Cancer Awareness Month. (Chapter 67.)
- S.C.R. No. 34—Correa—Black April Memorial Week. (Chapter 90.)

S.C.R. No. 35—Cannella (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Alejo). Relative to the Pinnacles National Park Highway.

2013

Apr. 15—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 18—Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 23—Set for hearing April 30.

May 1—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 760.) (April 30). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 3—Set for hearing May 13.

May 13—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

May 14—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 16—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 948.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 16—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Jun. 20—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

- S.C.R. No. 36—Berryhill—Bill Whitehurst Memorial Highway. (Chapter 71.)
- S.C.R. No. 37—Beall—Arthritis Awareness Month. (Chapter 51.)
- S.C.R. No. 38—Hueso—Stephen Palmer,Sr., Memorial Highway. (Chapter 3.)
- S.C.R. No. 39—Correa—California Peace Officers' Memorial Day. (Chapter 91.)
- S.C.R. No. 40—Hueso—Korean War Armistice Day. (Chapter 80.)
- S.C.R. No. 41—Huff—Motorcycle Safety Awareness Month. (Chapter 56.)
- S.C.R. No. 42—Fuller—Valley Fever Awareness Month. (Chapter 97.)
- S.C.R. No. 43—DeSaulnier—CHP Officer Kenyon Youngstrom Memorial Undercrossing. (Chapter 98.)
- S.C.R. No. 44—DeSaulnier—Joe Eddy McDonald Memorial Overcrossing. (Chapter 124.)
- S.C.R. No. 45—Wolk—Tuskegee Airmen Memorial Highway. (Chapter 92.)
- S.C.R. No. 46—Hill—National Academy of Sciences. (Chapter 99.)
- S.C.R. No. 47—Corbett—Philippine Independence Day. (Chapter 72.)

- S.C.R. No. 48—Hueso—Swimmable California Day. (Chapter 81.)
- S.C.R. No. 49—Knight (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Fuller, Gaines, Huff, and Nielsen).

Relative to firearms.

2013

Jun. 3—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 13—From committee: Ordered to third reading. Ordered to special consent calendar.

Jun. 20—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 27—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jul. 1—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jul. 8—Read. Refused adoption. (Ayes 15. Noes 14. Page 1682.) Motion to reconsider made by Senator Knight. Reconsideration granted. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 1683.)

- S.C.R. No. 50—Hueso—Dropout Recovery Week. (Chapter 82.)
- S.C.R. No. 51—Lieu—California Bullying Prevention Day. (Chapter 114.)
- S.C.R. No. 52—Wolk—California Plan Your Giving Day. (Chapter 118.)
- S.C.R. No. 53—Gaines—Shawn Baker and Robert Jones Memorial Highways. (Chapter 4.)
- S.C.R. No. 54—Padilla—California Law Revision Commission: referral for study. (Chapter 115.)
- S.C.R. No. 55—Gaines—Dean Patton Memorial Interchange. (Chapter 125.)
- S.C.R. No. 56—Torres—National Night Out. (Chapter 100.)
- S.C.R. No. 57—Hernandez—The CHP Officers Harold E. Horine and Bill Leiphardt Memorial Highway. (Chapter 5.)
- S.C.R. No. 58—Beall—Restless Legs Syndrome/Willis-Ekbom disease. (Chapter 93.)

S.C.R. No. 59—Knight.

Relative to the William J. "Pete" Knight Veterans Home.

2013

Jul. 1—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jul. 3—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Aug. 14—Set for hearing August 20.

Aug. 22—From committee: Be adopted as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 7. Noes 3. Page 1934.) (August 20).

Aug. 26—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Sep. 6—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Sep. 9—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Sep. 10—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 22. Noes 7. Page 2302.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Sep. 10—In Assembly, Held at Desk.

Sep. 11—Referred to Com. on TRANS. Joint Rule 62(a) file notice suspended. (Page 3197.) Set, first hearing. Hearing canceled at the request of author.

- S.C.R. No. 60—Knight—Lance Corporal Javier Olvera Memorial Highway. (Chapter 6.)
- S.C.R. No. 61—Galgiani—Shelter Pet Awareness Month. (Chapter 126.)
- S.C.R. No. 62—Jackson—Corporations: boards of directors: representation: women. (Chapter 127.)
- S.C.R. No. 63—Hernandez—National Health Center Week. (Chapter 116.)
- S.C.R. No. 64—Roth—Sergeant Gilbert Cortez and K–9 Mattie Memorial Highway. (Chapter 7.)
- S.C.R. No. 65—Fuller—Adrenoleukodystrophy Awareness Month. (Chapter 119.)
- S.C.R. No. 66—Yee—Online Voter Registration Day. (Chapter 120.)
- S.C.R. No. 67—Liu—School Attendance Awareness Month. (Chapter 128.)
- S.C.R. No. 68—Lieu—National Domestic Violence Awareness Month. (Chapter 129.)
- S.C.R. No. 69—Galgiani.

Relative to prisoners.

2013

Aug. 20—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 29—Re-referred to Com. on PUB. S.

S.C.R. No. 70—Galgiani—University of California, Davis. (Chapter – 130.)

- S.C.R. No. 71—Torres—Suicide Prevention Week in California. (Chapter 131.)
- S.C.R. No. 72—Padilla (Principal coauthor: Senator De León) (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Bocanegra).

Relative to the David M. Gonzales Medal of Honor World War II Memorial Interchange.

2013

Sep. 12—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 23—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Mar. 5—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 24—Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 29.

Apr. 28—Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jul. 31—Set for hearing August 5.

Aug. 5—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 4336.) (August 5). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 7—Set for hearing August 11.

Aug. 11—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 12—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Aug. 13—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading. Read. Adopted. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4468.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 13—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Aug. 18—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Aug. 26—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (August 25). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Aug. 27—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (August 27).

Aug. 29—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6716.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 29—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 5—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.

Sep. 5—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 148, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 73—Mitchell—Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. (Chapter – 1.)

S.C.R. No. 74—Galgiani.

Relative to the Officer Kevin Tonn Memorial Highway.

2014

- Jan. 6—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 23—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 5—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3039.) (April 1). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 1—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3329.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 23—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 5650.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 23—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 26—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:30 p.m.
- Jun. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 74, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 75—Galgiani.

Relative to chronic obstructive pulmonary disease awareness.

2014

- Jan. 6—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jan. 23—From committee: Ordered to third reading. Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Jan. 27—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 2656.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jan. 27—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (August 14).
- Aug. 18—Re-referred to Com. on APPR. pursuant to Joint Rule 10.5.
- Aug. 19—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (August 19).
- Aug. 21—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6303.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 21—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 9:15 a.m.
- Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 128, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 76—Mitchell.

Relative to Black History Month.

- Jan. 15—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Feb. 6—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Feb. 10—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2731.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Feb. 10—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Mar. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.R. No. 77—Cannella (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Gray). Relative to the Special Agent Richard "Rick" K. Oules Memorial Highway.

2014

- Jan. 28—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. (Corrected February 4.)
- Feb. 6—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 5—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3039.) (April 1). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 1—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3330.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 23—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 5650.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 23—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 26—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:30 p.m.
- Jun. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 75, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 78—Corbett.

Relative to Philippine Independence Day.

- Feb. 3—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Feb. 20—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 9—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 10—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 16—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3925.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 16—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 19—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 4—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (August 4).
- Aug. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5917.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:30 p.m.
- Aug. 11—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 106, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 79—Galgiani.

Relative to school and college textbooks.

2014

- Feb. 3—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Feb. 20—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Feb. 24—Re-referred to Com. on RLS. Feb. 27—Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Mar. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Mar. 4—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.
- Mar. 5—Read second time. Ordered to third reading
- Mar. 6—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 2873.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Mar. 6—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Mar. 24—Referred to Com. on ED.
- Apr. 10—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on ED.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Be adopted as amended and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 11).
- Jun. 19—Amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jul. 2—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 16. Noes 1.) (July 2).
- Aug. 21—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 1. Page 6294.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 21—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 22—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4758.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 9:15 a.m.
- Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 129, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 80—Corbett (Coauthor: Assembly Member Mullin).

Relative to Irish American Heritage Month.

- Feb. 4—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Feb. 20—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Mar. 17—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2914.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Mar. 17—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Mar. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (April 3).
- Apr. 10—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 74. Noes 0. Page 4329.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Apr. 10—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Apr. 15—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 12:45 p.m.
- Apr. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 15, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 81—Monning.

Relative to California Essential Tremor Awareness Month.

2014

- Feb. 14—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. Feb. 27—From committee: Ordered to third reading. Mar. 4—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Mar. 6—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 2875.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Mar. 6—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Mar. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS. From committee with author's amendments.
 Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 28—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (March 28).
- Apr. 3—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 4333.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Apr. 3—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Apr. 10—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3129.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Apr. 15—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 12:45 p.m.
- Apr. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 16, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 82—Hueso.

Relative to a sister state relationship with Jalisco, Mexico.

- Feb. 19—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Feb. 27—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 9—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Apr. 10—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 22—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Apr. 24—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3242.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 24—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.
- Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 12—Read. Adopted. (Page 5495.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 12—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 16—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3926.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 19—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 1:30 p.m.
- Jun. 19—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 70, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 83—Monning.

Relative to the California Law Revision Commission.

2014

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Mar. 6—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.
- Mar. 19—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 1—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3018.) (April 1).
- Apr. 2—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3074.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 7—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 10).
- Jun. 12—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5496.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 12—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 16—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.
- Jun. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 63, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 84—Lara.

Relative to the Signal Hill Police Officer Anthony "Tony" Giniewicz Memorial Highway.

- Feb. 20—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. (Corrected February 26.)
- Mar. 6—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.
- Apr. 2—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3039.) (April 1). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.
- Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- May 1—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3330.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- May 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 18—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).
- Jun. 23—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 5650.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 23—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 25—Ordered to special consent calendar.
- Jul. 3—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4254.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jul. 9—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.
- Jul. 9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 89, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 85—Correa (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Quirk—Silva). Relative to the Viet Dzung Human Rights Memorial Highway.

2014

Feb. 20—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 6—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.

Mar. 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

Apr. 2—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3039.) (April 1). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 1—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3330.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 10—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 9). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jun. 18—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 18).

Jun. 23—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 5650.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 23—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Jun. 25—Ordered to special consent calendar.

Jul. 3—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4255.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jul. 9—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.

Jul. 9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 90, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 86—Hueso.

Relative to heavy school backpacks.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 6—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

May 21—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

May 22—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 33. Noes 1. Page 3593.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 28—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on ED.

Jun. 18—From committee: Be adopted as amended. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (June 11).

Jun. 19—Amended. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 26—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 73. Noes 0. Page 5703.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 4—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 1. Page 4294.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 7—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:30 p.m.

Aug. 7—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 100, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 87—Anderson.

Relative to the Luiseño Highway.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 6—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Mar. 7—Set for hearing April 1.

Apr. 2—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3039.) (April 1). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Apr. 11—Set for hearing April 28.

Apr. 28—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 29—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 1—From consent calendar. Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Anderson.

Jun. 12—From inactive file. Ordered to second reading.

Jun. 15—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 6—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 7—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 11—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4406.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 12—In Assembly. Held at Desk.Aug. 14—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Aug. 18—Hearing canceled at the request of author.

S.C.R. No. 88—Evans (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Dickinson). Relative to Multiple Sclerosis Awareness Week.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 27—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Mar. 3—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 2857.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Mar. 3—In Assembly. Held at Desk. Mar. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 21—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes

0.) (April 21).

Apr. 24—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 75. Noes 0. Page 4602.) Ordered to the Senate.

Apr. 24—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Apr. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.

Apr. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 19, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 89—Wolk.

Relative to Lynch Syndrome Hereditary Cancer Public Awareness Day.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 6—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Mar. 10—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2889.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Mar. 10—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Mar. 20—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 24—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (March 24).

Mar. 28—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 68. Noes 0. Page 4240.) Ordered to the Senate.

Mar. 28—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Apr. 2—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:45 p.m.

Apr. 2—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 12, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 90—Hueso (Coauthor: Assembly Member Gonzalez).
Relative to the Tijuana River Valley Recovery Team.

2014

Feb. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. Mar. 6—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 3—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3045.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 3—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

May 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on NAT. RES.

Jun. 17—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 16).

Jun. 19—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5623.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Jun. 30—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4188.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jul. 3—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 9:30 a.m.

Jul. 3—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 80, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 91—Fuller (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Alejo, Allen, Ammiano, Atkins, Bigelow, Bloom, Bocanegra, Bonilla, Bonta, Bradford, Brown, Buchanan, Ian Calderon, Campos, Chau, Chávez, Chesbro, Conway, Cooley, Dababneh, Dahle, Daly, Dickinson, Donnelly, Eggman, Fong, Frazier, Beth Gaines, Garcia, Gatto, Gomez, Gonzalez, Gordon, Gorell, Gray, Grove, Hagman, Hall, Harkey, Holden, Jones, Jones–Sawyer, Levine, Linder, Logue, Lowenthal, Maienschein, Mansoor, Medina, Melendez, Mullin, Muratsuchi, Nazarian, Nestande, Olsen, Pan, Patterson, Perea, John A. Pérez, V. Manuel Pérez, Quirk, Quirk–Silva, Rendon, Ridley–Thomas, Rodriguez, Salas, Skinner, Stone, Ting, Wagner, Waldron, Weber, Wieckowski, Wilk, Williams, and Yamada).

Relative to Valley Fever Awareness Month.

2014

Feb. 26—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 11—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 16—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3927.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 16—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Jun. 19—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 4—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (August 4).

Aug. 7—Read. Amended. Adopted. (Page 5914.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 11—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 14—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4491.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 18—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.

Aug. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 115, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 92—Galgiani and Cannella (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Eggman and Olsen) (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Berryhill, Block, Corbett, DeSaulnier, Evans, Fuller, Gaines, Hill, Hueso, Huff, Jackson, Knight, Lara, Leno, Lieu, Liu, Mitchell, Nielsen, Pavley, Roth, Steinberg, Vidak, Wolk, Wright, and Yee) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Atkins, Dahle, Pan, Quirk, and Yamada).

Relative to California Agriculture Day.

2014

Feb. 26—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. Mar. 6—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Mar. 17—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2915.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Mar. 17—In Assembly. Held at Desk. Mar. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 28—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (March 28).

Apr. 3—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 4333.) Ordered to the Senate.

Apr. 3—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Apr. 9—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:45 p.m.

Apr. 9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 14, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 93—Corbett.

Relative to California Hindu American Awareness and Appreciation Month.

2014

Mar. 3—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 17—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 9—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jun. 10—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4362.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 7—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Aug. 14—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 21—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (August 21).

Aug. 25—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6422.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.

Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 135, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 94—Evans (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Chesbro) (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Cannella, Corbett, Padilla, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Eggman, Williams, and Yamada).

Relative to wineries.

2014

Mar. 6—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 17—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Mar. 24—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Mar. 25—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 7—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Apr. 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 10—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3141.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 10—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Apr. 21—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 24—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (April 24).

May 1—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 74. Noes 0. Page 4715.) Ordered to the Senate.

May 1—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

May 5—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11:45 a.m.

May 5—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 21, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 95—Steinberg.

Relative to the Kirk Breed Memorial Race Track.

2014

Mar. 6—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 17—Re-referred to Com. on G.O.

Mar. 20—Set for hearing March 25.

Mar. 25—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 8. Noes 0. Page 2977.) (March 25). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.

Mar. 28—Set for hearing April 7.

Apr. 7—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8.

Apr. 8—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 22—Ordered to special consent calendar.

Apr. 24—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3242.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 24—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on AGRI.

Jun. 19—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Aug. 4—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5849.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 4—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 7—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:30 p.m.

Aug. 7—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 101, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 96—Yee.

Relative to Sunshine Week.

2014

Mar. 10—Introduced, Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 17—From committee: Ordered to third reading. Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2914.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Mar. 17—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Mar. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.R. No. 97—Anderson.

Relative to California Heroes Month.

2014

Mar. 10—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. Mar. 17—From committee: Ordered to third reading

Apr. 1—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3012.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 1—In Assembly. Held at Desk. May 8—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jul. 3—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (July 3).

Aug. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5917.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 11—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:30 p.m.

Aug. 11—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 107, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 98—Wyland.

Relative to Gerald Ford Day.

2014

Mar. 10—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 17—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 1—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 28. Noes 0. Page 3012.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 1—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jul. 1—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Jul. 3—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (July 3).

Aug. 7—Read. Adopted. (Aves 77. Noes 0. Page 5917.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4405.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 13—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.

Aug. 13—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 111, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 99—Beall and Steinberg (Coauthors: Senators Block, Correa, De León, Fuller, Gaines, Huff, Lara, Leno, Padilla, Pavley, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Allen, Buchanan, Campos, Cooley, Dickinson, Logue, Mansoor, Muratsuchi, and Nazarian).

Relative to Autism Awareness Month.

2014

Mar. 10—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 17—From committee: Ordered to third reading

Mar. 20—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2933.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Mar. 20—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Mar. 24—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 1—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (April 1).

Apr. 3—Read. Amended. Adopted. (Page 4333.) Ordered to the Senate.

Apr. 7—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Apr. 10—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3129.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Apr. 15—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 12:45 p.m.

Apr. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 17, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 100—Knight (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Gorell, Holden, and Muratsuchi) (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Berryhill, and Fuller) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Gatto and Grove).

Relative to California Aerospace Week.

2014

Mar. 17—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 20—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

Mar. 24—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2950.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Mar. 24—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (August 7).

Aug. 14—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6046.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:30 p.m.

Aug. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 117, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 101—Gaines (Coauthors: Senators Block, Cannella, Correa, De León, Evans, Fuller, Huff, Monning, Padilla, Steinberg, Vidak, and Wolk).

Relative to Prostate Cancer Awareness Month.

2014

Mar. 24—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3072.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 7—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (August 7).

Aug. 14—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6046.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 18—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4544.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:30 p.m.

Aug. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 118, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 102—Yee (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Olsen and Pan). Relative to commercially sexually exploited children.

2014

Mar. 25—Introduced, Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.R. No. 103—De León (Coauthors: Assembly Members Brown, Fong, Fox, Medina, Achadjian, Alejo, Allen, Ammiano, Atkins, Bigelow, Bloom, Bocanegra, Bonta, Bradford, Buchanan, Ian Calderon, Campos, Chau, Chávez, Chesbro, Conway, Cooley, Dababneh, Dahle, Daly, Dickinson, Eggman, Frazier, Garcia, Gatto, Gomez, Gonzalez, Gordon, Gorell, Grove, Hagman, Hall, Harkey, Roger Hernández, Holden, Jones-Sawyer, Levine, Linder, Logue, Lowenthal, Maienschein, Mansoor, Melendez, Mullin, Muratsuchi, Nazarian, Nestande, Pan, Perea, John A. Pérez, V. Manuel Pérez, Quirk, Quirk-Silva, Rendon, Ridley-Thomas, Rodriguez, Skinner, Stone, Ting, Wagner, Waldron, Wieckowski, Wilk, and Yamada).

Relative to California/El Salvador relations.

- Mar. 27-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 3—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- 21—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3186.) Ordered to the Assembly. Apr.
- 21—In Assembly. Held at Desk. Apr.
- 8—Referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E. May
- 17—From committee: Be adopted as amended. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 10). Jun.
- Jun.
- 18—Amended. Ordered to third reading.
 30—Read. Amended. Adopted. (Page 5742.) Ordered to the Senate. Jun.
- Jul. 1—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- 7—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4379.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- 11—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:30 p.m. Aug.
- Aug. 11—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 108, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 104—Huff (Coauthor: Senator Gaines) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Alejo, Ammiano, Atkins, Bigelow, Bloom, Bocanegra, Bonilla, Bonta, Bradford, Brown, Buchanan, Ian Calderon, Campos, Chau, Chesbro, Conway, Cooley, Dababneh, Dahle, Daly, Dickinson, Donnelly, Eggman, Fong, Fox, Frazier, Garcia, Gomez, Gonzalez, Gordon, Gorell, Grove, Hagman, Hall, Harkey, Holden, Jones–Sawyer, Levine, Linder, Logue, Lowenthal, Maienschein, Mansoor, Medina, Melendez, Mullin, Muratsuchi, Nazarian, Nestande, Pan, Perea, John A. Pérez, V. Manuel Pérez, Quirk, Quirk–Silva, Rendon, Ridley–Thomas, Salas, Skinner, Stone, Ting, Wagner, Waldron, Weber, Wieckowski, Wilk, Williams, and Yamada).

Relative to Mitochondrial Disease Awareness Week.

2014

Apr. 1—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

May 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

May 23—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3534.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 23—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Jun. 9—Referred to Com. on RLS. From committee with author's amendments.

Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 26—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (June 26).

Aug. 14—Read. Amended. Adopted. (Page 6029.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 18—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
 Aug. 19—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4602.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:15 p.m.

Aug. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 124, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 105—Lieu.

Relative to Financial Aid and Literacy Month.

2014

Apr. 1—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 7—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 21—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3188.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 21—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 8—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 30—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 30).

Jul. 3—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5814.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jul. 3—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jul. 9—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.

Jul. 9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 91, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 106—Fuller.

Relative to Chiari Malformation Awareness Month.

2014

- Apr. 1—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 21—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Fuller.
- Jun. 9—From inactive file. Ordered to second reading.
- Jun. 10—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
 Jun. 23—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4048.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 23—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 26—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 21—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (August 21).
- Aug. 25—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6422.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.
- Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 136, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 107—Hueso (Principal coauthor: Senator Knight) (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Chávez and Quirk–Silva). Relative to D–Day Remembrance Day.

- Apr. 2—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 10—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- May 8—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3408.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 8—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 2—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 2).
- Jun. 5—Read. Adopted. (Page 5425.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 5—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 12—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3856.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 16—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.
- Jun. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 64, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 108—Evans and Hueso (Coauthors: Senators DeSaulnier and Fuller) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Chesbro, Dahle, Jones–Sawyer, V. Manuel Pérez, and Yamada).

Relative to geothermal awareness.

2014

- Apr. 8—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 23—Re-referred to Com. on E., U., & C.
- Apr. 25—Set for hearing April 29.
- May 5—From committee: Be adopted as amended and re-refer to Com. on APPR. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3296.) (April 29).
- May 6—Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- May 9—Set for hearing May 19.
- May 19—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on APPR. Hearing postponed by committee.
- May 20—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to second reading.
- May 21—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3593.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 2—Referred to Com. on U. & C.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) (June 9).
- Jun. 12—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5496.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 12—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 16—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.
- Jun. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 65, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 109—Lara.

Relative to National STD Awareness Month and National Youth HIV & AIDS Awareness Day.

- Apr. 9—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 28—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 30. Noes 0. Page 3267.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 28—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (August 7).
- Aug. 14—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6046.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:30 p.m.
- Aug. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 119, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 110—Hernandez.

Relative to Korean War Remembrance Week.

2014

- Apr. 10—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 28—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3268.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 28—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 14—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 19—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (May 19).
- Jun. 19—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5617.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 23—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4050.)
 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 26—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:30 p.m.
- Jun. 26—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 76, Statutes of 2014.
- S.C.R. No. 111—Correa (Coauthors: Senators Beall, Block, Hill, Pavley, Steinberg, Vidak, Walters, Wolk, and Wyland) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Allen, Hagman, Harkey, Mansoor, and Salas).

Relative to Black April Memorial Week.

2014

- Apr. 10—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 28—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3268.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 28—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.R. No. 112—Berryhill.

Relative to Car Care Month.

- Apr. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Apr. 28—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3268.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Apr. 28—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 8—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.R. No. 113—Evans (Coauthor: Assembly Member Chesbro).

Relative to the Bicyclist John Mello Memorial Bridge.

2014

Apr. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 23—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

May 2—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3387.) (May 6). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

May 20—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 23—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3535.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 23—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 29—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 16—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 16—Hearing postponed by committee.

Jun. 24—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (June 23). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Aug. 4—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5849.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 4—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4399.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 13—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.

Aug. 13—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 112, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 114—Gaines.

Relative to the James E. Machado Memorial Intersection.

2014

Apr. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 23—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

May 2—Set for hearing May 6.

May 6—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 3387.) (May 6). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

May 9—Set for hearing May 19.

May 19—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.

May 20—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

May 23—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3535.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 23—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 29—Referred to Com. on TRANS.

Jun. 17—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 15. Noes 0.) (June 16). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.

Jul. 2—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 17. Noes 0.) (July 2).

Aug. 4—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5849.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 4—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 7—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:30 p.m.

Aug. 7—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 102, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 115—Lara (Coauthors: Senators Block, Corbett, Correa, De León, Hancock, Hernandez, Hueso, Liu, Mitchell, Padilla, Pavley, Steinberg, and Torres) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ian Calderon, Campos, Garcia, Gonzalez, Medina, V. Manuel Pérez, Rendon, and Rodriguez). Relative to the Senator Jenny Oropeza Memorial Freeway.

2014

- Apr. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 23—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- May 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3846.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 13—Set for hearing June 23.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 24—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4142.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 26—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 30—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (August 18). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 19—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (August 19).
- Aug. 21—Read. Adopted. (Aves 77. Noes 0. Page 6303.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 21—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 9:15 a.m.
- Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 130, Statutes of 2014.
- S.C.R. No. 116—Correa (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Beall, Berryhill, Block, Cannella, Corbett, De León, DeSaulnier, Evans, Fuller, Gaines, Galgiani, Hancock, Hernandez, Hill, Hueso, Huff, Jackson, Knight, Lara, Leno, Lieu, Liu, Mitchell, Monning, Morrell, Nielsen, Padilla, Pavley, Roth, Steinberg, Vidak, Walters, Wolk, and Wyland) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Ammiano, Dickinson, Donnelly, Gomez, Gordon, Harkey, V. Manuel Pérez, and Yamada).

Relative to peace officers.

- Apr. 28—Introduced, Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 5—Withdrawn from committee. Read. Adopted. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3361.)
 Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 5—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.R. No. 117—Liu (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Stone) (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Block, Cannella, DeSaulnier, Evans, Fuller, Huff, Jackson, Leno, Mitchell, Pavley, Steinberg, Vidak, and Wolk) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Ammiano, Bloom, Chesbro, Cooley, Dickinson, Hall, and Quirk—Silva).

Relative to Foster Care Month.

2014

Apr. 28—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 30—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 5—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3360.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 5—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 12—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 23—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered tothird reading. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (May 23).

Aug. 4—Read. Adopted. (Page 5847.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 4—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 7—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:30 p.m.

Aug. 7—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 103, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 118—Anderson.

Relative to military sacrifice.

2014

May 5—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 15—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 30—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4189.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 30—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Jul. 3—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (August 7).

Aug. 14—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6046.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 14—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 20—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:30 p.m.

Aug. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 120, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 119—Fuller.

Relative to the CHP Officer Gerald N. Harris Memorial Interchange.

- May 12—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. (Corrected May 20.)
- May 22—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- May 28—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 3—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Jun. 4—Set for hearing June 10.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3846.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 13—Set for hearing June 23.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 24—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4142.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 26—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 30—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (August 18). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 19—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (August 19).
- Aug. 21—Read. Adopted. (Aves 77. Noes 0. Page 6303.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 21—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 9:15 a.m.
- Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 131, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 120—De León (Coauthors: Senators Vidak and Walters) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Buchanan, Hall, Maienschein, Mansoor, V. Manuel Pérez, Quirk—Silva, Rodriguez, Achadjian, Alejo, Allen, Ammiano, Atkins, Bigelow, Bloom, Bocanegra, Bonilla, Bonta, Bradford, Brown, Ian Calderon, Campos, Chau, Chávez, Chesbro, Conway, Cooley, Dababneh, Dahle, Daly, Dickinson, Eggman, Fong, Fox, Frazier, Beth Gaines, Garcia, Gatto, Gomez, Gonzalez, Gordon, Gray, Grove, Hagman, Roger Hernández, Holden, Jones—Sawyer, Levine, Linder, Logue, Lowenthal, Medina, Melendez, Mullin, Muratsuchi, Nazarian, Nestande, Olsen, Pan, Patterson, Perea, John A. Pérez, Quirk, Rendon, Ridley—Thomas, Salas, Skinner, Stone, Ting, Wagner, Waldron, Weber, Wieckowski, Wilk, Williams, and Yamada). Relative to Year of the Community.

- May 14—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- May 27—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3593.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 28—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 29—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 2—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 5—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (June 5).
- Jun. 9—From consent calendar. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 12—Read. Amended. Adopted. (Page 5495.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 15—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Jun. 16—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3926.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 16—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.
- Jun. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 67, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 121—Block, Jackson, Leno, Steinberg, and Wolk (Principal coauthors: Assembly Members Bloom, Fox, Levine, Lowenthal, Medina, Nazarian, and John A. Pérez) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Alejo, Allen, Ammiano, Atkins, Bocanegra, Bonilla, Bonta, Bradford, Brown, Buchanan, Ian Calderon, Campos, Chau, Chávez, Chesbro, Conway, Cooley, Dababneh, Dahle, Daly, Dickinson, Donnelly, Eggman, Fong, Frazier, Garcia, Gatto, Gomez, Gonzalez, Gordon, Gorell, Gray, Grove, Hagman, Hall, Harkey, Roger Hernández, Holden, Jones, Jones–Sawyer, Linder, Logue, Maienschein, Mansoor, Melendez, Mullin, Muratsuchi, Nestande, Olsen, Pan, Patterson, Perea, V. Manuel Pérez, Quirk, Quirk–Silva, Rendon, Ridley–Thomas, Rodriguez, Salas, Skinner, Stone, Ting, Wagner, Waldron, Weber, Wieckowski, Wilk, Williams, and Yamada).

Relative to the memorandum of understanding between Israel and California.

- May 19—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. (Corrected June 11.)
- May 28—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 9—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3782.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 9—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 12—Referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.
- Jun. 26—From committee: Be adopted as amended. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 24).
- Jun. 30—Amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Jul. 3—Read. Amended. Adopted. (Page 5814.) Ordered to the Senate. (Corrected July 28.)
- Aug. 4—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4398.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 13—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.
- Aug. 13—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 113, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 122—De León, Correa, Hernandez, Hueso, Huff, Lara, Lieu, Liu, Steinberg, and Torres (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Fong) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Alejo, Allen, Ammiano, Atkins, Bigelow, Bloom, Bocanegra, Bonilla, Bonta, Bradford, Brown, Buchanan, Ian Calderon, Campos, Chau, Chávez, Chesbro, Conway, Cooley, Dababneh, Dahle, Daly, Dickinson, Donnelly, Eggman, Fox, Frazier, Beth Gaines, Garcia, Gatto, Gonzalez, Gordon, Grove, Hagman, Hall, Harkey, Roger Hernández, Holden, Jones, Jones–Sawyer, Levine, Linder, Logue, Lowenthal, Maienschein, Mansoor, Medina, Melendez, Mullin, Muratsuchi, Nazarian, Nestande, Olsen, Pan, Patterson, Perea, John A. Pérez, V. Manuel Pérez, Quirk, Quirk–Silva, Rendon, Ridley–Thomas, Rodriguez, Salas, Skinner, Stone, Ting, Wagner, Waldron, Weber, Wieckowski, Wilk, Williams, and Yamada).

Relative to Chinese Americans in California.

2014

May 20—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 5—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3755.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 5—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Jun. 26—Referred to Com. on JUD.

Aug. 12—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (August 12).

Aug. 19—Read. Amended. Adopted. (Page 6157.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4720.)

Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 9:15 a.m.

Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 132, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 123—Wyland.

Relative to Voter Awareness Week.

2014

May 21-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 9—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3782.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 9—In Assembly. Held at Desk. 12—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 19—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 19).

Jun. 26—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5706.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jul. 1—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 9:30 a.m.

Jul. 1—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 78, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 124—Corbett.

Relative to Alzheimer's and Brain Awareness Month and The Longest Day.

2014

- May 23—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 5—From committee: Ordered to third reading
- Jun. 19—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4013.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 19—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 26—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jul. 3—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (July 3).
- Aug. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 5917.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 7—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 11—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:30 p.m.
- Aug. 11—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 109, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 125—Corbett.

Relative to the CHP Officers Frederick Wayne Enright and Adolfo Martinez Hernandez Memorial Bridge.

2014

- May 29-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 5—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Jun. 6—Set for hearing June 10.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0. Page 3846.) (June 10). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Jun. 13—Set for hearing June 23.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 24—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Jun. 26—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4142.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 26—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 30—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Aug. 18—From committee: Be adopted and re–refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (August 18). Re–referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 19—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 13. Noes 0.) (August 19).
- Aug. 21—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6303.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 21—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 9:15 a.m.
- Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 133, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 126—Fuller.

Relative to X-linked adrenoleukodystrophy.

- Jun. 3—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 16—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3927.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 16—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 19—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 7—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (August 7).
- Aug. 14—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6046.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 14—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 20—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:30 p.m.
- Aug. 20—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 121, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 127—Huff.

Relative to California Manufacturing Week.

2014

- Jun. 4—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 16—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3928.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 16—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 19—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 23—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.) (June 23).
- Jun. 26—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5706.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jul. 1—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 9:30 a.m.
- Jul. 1—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 79, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 128—Liu (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Stone) (Coauthors: Senators Beall, Block, Galgiani, Leno, and Mitchell).

Relative to California Runaway and Homeless Youth Month.

2014

- Jun. 9—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 11—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 13—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 33. Noes 1. Page 4477.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 13—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 18—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 21—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (August 21).
- Aug. 25—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6423.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.
- Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 137, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 129—Liu (Coauthors: Senators Pavley and Wolk).

Relative to Pain Awareness Month and Women In Pain Awareness Day.

- Jun. 11-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Jun. 12—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- Aug. 12—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 13—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4476.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 13—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 18—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 21—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (August 21).
- Aug. 25—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6423.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.
- Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 138, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 130—Mitchell.

Relative to Civil Rights Act of 1964. .

2014

Jun. 23—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. Jun. 25—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 30—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4190.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 30—In Assembly. Held at Desk. Jul. 3—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.R. No. 131—Gaines (Coauthor: Assembly Member Dahle).

Relative to Diaper Need Awareness Week.

2014

Jun. 24—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.Jun. 26—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 4—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4297.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 4—In Assembly. Held at Desk.Aug. 7—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.C.R. No. 132—Lieu.

Relative to Scoliosis Awareness Month.

2014

Jun. 26—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.Jun. 30—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 4—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4297.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 4—In Assembly. Held at Desk.Aug. 7—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 18—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (August 18).

Aug. 20—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 77. Noes 0. Page 6249.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 20—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 25—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:15 p.m.

Aug. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 125, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 133—Hill (Coauthor: Senator Steinberg) (Coauthor: Assembly Member Mullin).

Relative to Childhood Cancer Awareness Month.

2014

Jun. 30—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jul. 3—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 4—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Aug. 5—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 11—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4405.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 12—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Aug. 14—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 21—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (August 21).

Aug. 25—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6423.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.

Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 139, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 134—Beall.

Relative to Pancreatic Cancer Awareness Month.

2014

- Jul. 2—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. Jul. 3—From committee: Ordered to third reading
- Aug. 4—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4291.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 4—In Assembly. Held at Desk. Aug. 7—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 7—Referred to Com. on RLS.

 Aug. 14—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.)

 (August 14).
- Aug. 19—Read. Adopted. (Page 6159.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 25—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:15 p.m.
- Aug. 25—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Chapter 126, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 135—Evans.

Relative to National Massage Therapy Awareness Week in California.

2014

- Jul. 3—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 4—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4363.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 7—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 14—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 27—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 6. Noes 0.) (August 27).
- Aug. 29—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6716.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 29—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4992.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 5—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 5—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 149, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 136—Walters (Coauthor: Assembly Member Mansoor).

Relative to the Laguna Beach Police Officer Jon S. Coutchie Memorial Highway.

- Aug. 4—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 5—Re–referred to Com. on T. & H.

S.C.R. No. 137—Walters (Coauthors: Senators Correa, Huff, and Wyland) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Allen, Daly, Hagman, Harkey, Mansoor, Quirk—Silva, and Wagner).

Relative to National Child Awareness Month.

2014

- Aug. 4—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 5—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4358.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 7—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 14—Referred to Com. on RLS. From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 21—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (August 21).
- Aug. 25—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6423.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending. Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4868.) Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 5—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 5—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 150, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 138—Wolk.

Relative to California Plan Your Giving Day.

2014

- Aug. 4—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 5—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 11—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4405.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 12—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 14—Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 21—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (August 21).
- Aug. 25—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 79. Noes 0. Page 6423.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 26—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.
- Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 140, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 139—Gaines (Coauthor: Assembly Member Bigelow).

Relative to the Eugene "Gene" Chappie Memorial Highway.

- Aug. 4—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 5—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.
- Aug. 7—Set for hearing August 12.
- Aug. 12—From committee: Be adopted and re-refer to Com. on APPR. with recommendation: To consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes 0. Page 4485.) (August 12). Re-referred to Com. on APPR.
- Aug. 21—From committee: Be placed on second reading file pursuant to Senate Rule 28.8 and ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 22—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.
- Aug. 27—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4902.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 27—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

S.C.R. No. 140—Evans.

Relative to the Wesley Chesbro Pudding Creek Trestle.

2014

Aug. 5—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. (Corrected August 12.)

Aug. 6—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 11—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 30. Noes 1. Page 4407.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 12—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Aug. 21—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.

Aug. 29—Assembly Rule 96 suspended. (Page 6703.) Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Assembly Rule 63 suspended. (Page 6703.) Read. Adopted. (Page 6739.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 30—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Sep. 5—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.

Sep. 5—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 151, Statutes of 2014.

S.C.R. No. 141—Morrell (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Nestande) (Coauthors: Senators Anderson and Roth) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Brown, Donnelly, Linder, Medina, Melendez, and Rodriguez). Relative to the CAL FIRE Firefighter Christopher Lee Douglas Memorial Highway.

2014

Aug. 18—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20-Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

SENATE JOINT RESOLUTIONS

(Page numbers refer to Senate and Assembly Journals for the 2013–14 Regular Session)

- S.J.R. No. 1—Wolk—Firearms control. (Chapter 83.)
- S.J.R. No. 2—Jackson—Violence Against Women Act. (Chapter 6.)
- S.J.R. No. 3—Knight.

Relative to federal spending cuts.

2013

Feb. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 25—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading. Read. Adopted. (Ayes 28. Noes 0. Page 214.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Feb. 25—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

- S.J.R. No. 4—Monning—Reauthorization of the federal Older Americans Act of 1965. (Chapter 36.)
- S.J.R. No. 5—Berryhill—Yosemite National Park: boundary adjustment. (Chapter 57.)
- S.J.R. No. 6—Yee—The Lines Interfere with National Elections Act of 2013. (Chapter 94.)
- S.J.R. No. 7—Lieu—Los Angeles Residential Helicopter Noise Relief Act of 2013. (Chapter 101.)
- S.J.R. No. 8—Correa—Immigration. (Chapter 102.)
- S.J.R. No. 9—Huff—Startup Act 3.0. (Chapter 117.)
- S.J.R. No. 10—Lieu—WorkforceInvestment Act of 1998: reauthorization by the United States Congress. (Chapter 121.)
- S.J.R. No. 11—DeSaulnier—Housing with services. (Chapter 84.)
- S.J.R. No. 12—Hancock—Berkeley, California, Main Post Office. (Chapter 37.)
- S.J.R. No. 13—Yee—Immigration reform: F3 and F4 visa categories. (Chapter 132.)

- S.J.R. No. 14—Yee—Voting Rights Act of 1965. (Chapter 133.)
- S.J.R. No. 15—Hancock—Postal ServiceProtection Act of 2013. (Chapter 122.)
- S.J.R. No. 16—Emmerson, Berryhill, DeSaulnier, Liu, Steinberg, Walters, and Wright.

Relative to trade relations with Europe.

2013

- Aug. 19-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Aug. 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 26—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 29. Noes 2. Page 1975.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 26—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 30—Referred to Com. on J., E.D., & E.
- S.J.R. No. 17—Anderson.

Relative to Iraq.

2013

- Sep. 5—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Sep. 10—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

- Aug. 6—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on JUD.
- Aug. 13—Withdrawn from committee. Re–referred to Com. on RLS. From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 18—Read. Adopted. (Aves 34. Noes 0. Page 4564.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Aug. 18—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Aug. 29—Assembly Kule 63 suspended. (Page 6703.) Read. Adopted. (Ayes 74. Noes 0. Page 6740.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 30—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Sep. 5—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.
- Sep. 5—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 152, Statutes of 2014.

S.J.R. No. 18—Beall and Corbett (Coauthors: Senators Block, Calderon, Cannella, De León, DeSaulnier, Evans, Galgiani, Hancock, Hernandez, Hill, Hueso, Jackson, Lara, Leno, Lieu, Liu, Mitchell, Monning, Padilla, Pavley, Roth, Steinberg, Torres, Vidak, Wolk, and Yee) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo, Ammiano, Atkins, Bonilla, Bonta, Bradford, Brown, Buchanan, Campos, Chau, Chesbro, Cooley, Dababneh, Daly, Dickinson, Eggman, Fong, Fox, Frazier, Garcia, Gatto, Gomez, Gonzalez, Gordon, Gray, Hall, Roger Hernández, Holden, Levine, Medina, Mullin, Muratsuchi, Nazarian, Pan, Perea, John A. Pérez, V. Manuel Pérez, Quirk, Quirk—Silva, Rendon, Rodriguez, Skinner, Stone, Ting, Weber, Wieckowski, Williams, and Yamada).

Relative to unemployment insurance.

2014

Jan. 16—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jan. 29—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

Jan. 30—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 29. Noes 3. Page 2688.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jan. 30—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Feb. 14—Re-referred to Com. on INS.

Mar. 11—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on INS.

Apr. 2—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 9. Noes 2.) (April 2).

Apr. 7—Read. Amended. Adopted. (Ayes 52. Noes 14. Page 4360.) Ordered to the Senate.

Apr. 8—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Apr. 10—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 27. Noes 5. Page 3130.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Apr. 15—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 12:45 p.m.

Apr. 15—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 18, Statutes of 2014.

S.J.R. No. 19—Correa (Coauthor: Assembly Member Dababneh). Relative to high-cost loan limits.

2014

Mar. 10-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 17—Re-referred to Com. on B. & F.I.

Mar. 18—Set for hearing April 9.

Apr. 10—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3162.) (April 9).

Apr. 22—Ordered to special consent calendar.

Apr. 24—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3242.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 24—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on B. & F.

Jun. 9—Hearing canceled at the request of author.

Jun. 12—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on B. & F.

Jun. 24—From committee: Be adopted as amended. (Ayes 12. Noes 0.) (June 23).

Jun. 25—Amended. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 4—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 5847.) Ordered to the Senate.

Aug. 4—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 13—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4469.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 18—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m.

Aug. 18—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 116, Statutes of 2014.

S.J.R. No. 20—Leno.

Relative to Safeguard Our Coast Day.

2014

Mar. 19—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 27—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

May 1—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 28. Noes 3. Page 3320.) Ordered to the Assembly.

May 1—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 15—Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 17—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 19—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 8. Noes 0.) (June 19).

Jun. 26—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5706.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 26—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

Aug. 7—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 28. Noes 4. Page 4362.)
Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Aug. 11—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 4:30 p.m.

Aug. 11—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 110, Statutes of 2014.

S.J.R. No. 21—De León and Yee (Coauthor: Senator Lara) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Achadjian, Gatto, Nazarian, and Wilk).

Relative to the Armenian Genocide.

2014

Mar. 24—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Apr. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3071.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 7—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Apr. 28—Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 1—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 10. Noes 0.) (May 1).

May 8—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 73. Noes 0. Page 4852.) Ordered to the Senate.

May 8—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

May 12—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 1:15 p.m.

May 12—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 32, Statutes of 2014.

S.J.R. No. 22—Block(Coauthors: Senators Beall, Evans, Hill, Jackson, Leno, and Pavley) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Dickinson, Fong, and Williams).

Relative to cruelty-free cosmetics.

2014

Mar. 24—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 3—From committee: Ordered to third reading

Apr. 7—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3072.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Apr. 7—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

May 23—Referred to Com. on B.,P. & C.P.

Jun. 10—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) (June 10).

Jun. 19—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 69. Noes 1. Page 5618.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jun. 19—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

Jun. 24—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 3:30 p.m.

Jun. 24—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 73, Statutes of 2014.

S.J.R. No. 23—Huffand De León (Coauthors: Senators Padilla and Steinberg) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Conway, Fong, Waldron, and Wieckowski).

Relative to Chinese Americans in California.

2014

- Apr. 10—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- May 22—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.
- May 23—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.
- Jun. 5—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3755.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- Jun. 5—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 26—Referred to Com. on JUD.
- Aug. 14—From committee: Be adopted as amended. (Ayes 9. Noes 0.) (August 12).
- Aug. 18—Amended. Ordered to third reading.
- Aug. 19—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 78. Noes 0. Page 6158.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Aug. 19—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.
- Aug. 21—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4683.)

 Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Aug. 28—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 9:15 a.m.
- Aug. 28—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 134, Statutes of 2014.
- S.J.R. No. 24—DeSaulnier (Principal coauthor: Assembly Member Lowenthal).

Relative to the federal Highway Trust Fund.

2014

- Apr. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- Apr. 23—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- May 1—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3322.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 1—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- May 15—Referred to Com. on TRANS.
- Jun. 10—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 16. Noes 0.) (June 9).
- Jun. 12—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 76. Noes 0. Page 5496.) Ordered to the Senate.
- Jun. 12—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.
- Jun. 16—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.
- Jun. 16—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 66, Statutes of 2014.
- S.J.R. No. 25—Vidak (Coauthors: Senators Berryhill, Cannella, Fuller, Gaines, and Nielsen) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Bigelow, Conway, Logue, Olsen, and Salas).

Relative to water.

- May 6—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.
- May 15—From committee: Ordered to third reading.
- May 19—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3494.) Ordered to the Assembly.
- May 19—In Assembly. Held at Desk.
- Jun. 26—Referred to Com. on W.,P. & W.

S.J.R. No. 26—De León, Hernandez, Lara, and Torres.

Relative to Chinese Americans in California.

2014

May 7-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading. May

May 27—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator De León.

27—Padilla (Principal coauthor: Senator Wolk) (Coauthors: S.J.R. No. Senators DeSaulnier, Hill, and Pavley) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo, Ammiano, Atkins, Bloom, Bocanegra, Bonilla, Bonta, Bradford, Brown, Buchanan, Ian Calderon, Campos, Chau, Chávez, Chesbro, Cooley, Dababneh, Dahle, Daly, Dickinson, Eggman, Fong, Frazier, Garcia, Gatto, Gomez, Gonzalez, Gordon, Gray, Hagman, Hall, Roger Hernández, Holden, Jones, Jones-Sawyer, Levine, Linder, Logue, Lowenthal, Maienschein, Medina, Melendez, Mullin, Muratsuchi, Nazarian, Nestande, Pan, John A. Pérez, V. Manuel Pérez, Quirk, Rendon, Rodriguez, Skinner, Stone, Ting, Wagner, Waldron, Weber, Wieckowski, Williams, and Yamada).

Relative to railroad safety.

2014

Mav 28-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

5—From committee: Ordered to third reading. Jun.

16—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3927.) Ordered to the Assembly. Jun.

16—In Assembly. Held at Desk. Jun.

Jun. 19-Referred to Com. on TRANS.

26—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 14. Noes 0.) Jun. (June 26).

3—Read. Amended. Adopted. (Ayes 72. Noes 1. Page 5813.) Ordered to the Jul.

Aug. 4—In Senate. Concurrence in Assembly amendments pending.

11—Assembly amendments concurred in. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4398.) Aug. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

13—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 2:30 p.m. Aug.

Aug. 13—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 114, Statutes of 2014.

S.J.R. No. 28—Monning.

Relative to earthquake insurance.

2014

Jul

May 28—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. Jun.

5—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

9—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3782.) Ordered to the Assembly. Jun.

Jun. 9—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Jun. 12—Referred to Com. on INS.

25—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 11. Noes 0.) Jun.

Jul. 3—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 69. Noes 1. Page 5812.) Ordered to the Senate.

Jul. 3—In Senate. Ordered to engrossing and enrolling.

9—Enrolled and filed with the Secretary of State at 11 a.m.

Jul. 9—Chaptered by Secretary of State. Res. Chapter 92, Statutes of 2014. S.J.R. No. 29—Lieu.

Relative to natural gas vehicle fuel standards.

2014

Jun. 10—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 11—Re-referred to Com. on B., P. & E.D.
 Jun. 24—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 7. Noes 0.

Page 4072.) (June 23).

Jun. 30—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4189.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Jun. 30—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 50. No. 30—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

Jul. 3—Referred to Com. on A. & A.R.

S.J.R. No. 30—Lieu.

Relative to air quality.

2014

Jul. 3—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 4—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Ordered to inactive file on request of Senator Lieu.

S.J.R. No. 31—Torres, Corbett, De León, Hernandez, Hueso, Jackson, Lara, and Steinberg (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Leno, Monning, and Vidak) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Alejo, Bocanegra, Campos, Eggman, Gonzalez, Roger Hernández, Holden, Medina, Perea, Rendon, and Rodriguez).

Relative to immigration.

2014

Aug. 6—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 13—Re-referred to Com. on JUD. Set for hearing August 14.

Aug. 18—From committee: Be adopted as amended. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 4515.) (August 14).

Aug. 19—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4645.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug. 20—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

S.J.R. No. 32—Correa (Coauthors: Senators Anderson, Huff, and Walters) (Coauthors: Assembly Members Allen, Buchanan, Conway, Harkey, Mullin, and Quirk–Silva).

Relative to the biotechnology industry.

2014

Aug. 7—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 22—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

S.J.R. No. 33—Wyland.

Relative to national security.

2014

Aug. 21—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 22—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

S.J.R. No. 34—Galgiani.

Relative to water storage.

2014

27-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. Aug.

Aug. 28—From committee: Ordered to third reading. Ordered to special consent calendar. From special consent calendar. Ordered to third reading. 29—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 29. Noes 1. Page 4990.) Ordered to the Assembly.

Aug.

Aug. 29—In Assembly. Held at Desk.

SENATE RESOLUTIONS

(Page numbers refer to Senate and Assembly Journals for the 2013–14 Regular Session)

- S.R. No. 1—Padilla—Relative to holdover Senators (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 2—Corbett—Relative to the election of officers (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 3—Steinberg—Relative to the election of members of the Senate Committee on Rules (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 4—Steinberg—Relative to the Standing Rules of the Senate for the 2013–14 Regular Session (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 5—Calderon—Relative to notifying the Governor of the organization of the Senate (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 6—Jackson—Relative to notifying the Assembly of the organization of the Senate (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 7—Steinberg—Relative to election of members of the Committee on Rules (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 8—Yee—Relative to violence against women (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 9—Huff—Relative to School Choice Week (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 10—Jackson—Relative to Roe v. Wade (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 11—Cannella—Relative to National Engineers Week (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 12—Wyland—Relative to National Surveyors Week (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 13—Correa—Relative to Autism Awareness Month (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 14—Lara—Relative to Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, and Transgender (LGBT) Pride Month. (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 15—Beall—Relative to the Division of Ratepayer Advocates (Adopted)

- S.R. No. 16—Lieu—Relative to Section 215 of the USA PATRIOT Act (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 17—Evans and DeSaulnier.

Relative to bicycle and pedestrian safety.

2013

Aug. 12—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 29—Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

- S.R. No. 18—Leno—Relative to the government of Russia (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 19—Yee—Relative to California Radiologic Technology Week (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 20—Emmerson—Relative to trade relations with Europe (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 21—Steinberg—Relative to election of members of the Committee on Rules (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 22—Huff—Relative to School Choice Week (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 23—Steinberg—Relative to the Standing Rules of the Senate for the 2013–14 Regular Session (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 24—Steinberg—Relative to election of members of the Committee on Rules (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 25—Calderon.

Relative to immigration.

2014

Jan. 23—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 6—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Apr. 1—Withdrawn from committee. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

- S.R. No. 26—Steinberg—Relative to the Standing Rules of the Senate for the 2013–14 Regular Session (Adopted)
- S.R. No. 27—Cannella.

Relative to National Engineers Week

2014

Feb. 10—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 11—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

Feb. 14—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 2757.)

S.R. No. 28—Committee on Transportation and Housing (Senators DeSaulnier (Chair), Beall, Cannella, Gaines, Galgiani, Hueso, Lara, Liu, Pavley, Roth, and Wyland).

Relative to vehicle license plates

2014

Feb. 19—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Feb. 27—Re-referred to Com. on T. & H.

Mar. 5—Set for hearing April 1.

Apr. 2—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to consent calendar. (Ayes 11. Noes

0. Page 3039.) (April 1).

Apr. 3—Read second time. Ordered to consent calendar.

Apr. 10—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3144.)

S.R. No. 29—Knight, Anderson, and Vidak.

Relative to the expulsion of Senator Roderick D. Wright.

2014

Feb. 26—Introduced. Held at desk.

Feb. 27—Referred to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 21. Noes 13. Page 2838.).

S.R. No. 30—Huff.

Relative to the suspension of Senator Ronald S. Calderon.

2014

Feb. 26—Introduced. Held at desk.

Mar. 5—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.R. No. 31—Huff.

Relative to the suspension of Senator Roderick D. Wright.

2014

Feb. 26—Introduced. Held at desk.

Mar. 5—Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.R. No. 32—Vidak, Cannella, Fuller, and Monning.

Relative to National Surveyors Week

2014

Mar. 4—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 17—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Mar. 20—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2931.)

S.R. No. 33—Steinberg.

Relative to the Standing Rules of the Senate for the 2013-14 Regular Session

2014

Mar. 5—Introduced. Held at desk.

Mar. 6—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 30. Noes 0. Page 2872.)

S.R. No. 34—Huff.

Relative to the suspension of Senator Roderick D. Wright.

2014

Mar. 10—Introduced.

Mar. 10—Referred to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 2888.).

S.R. No. 35—Huff.

Relative to the suspension of Senator Ronald S. Calderon.

2014

Mar. 10—Introduced.

Mar. 10—Referred to Com. on RLS. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 2889.).

S.R. No. 36—Walters.

Relative to prescription drug abuse awareness

2014

Mar. 17—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 25—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Mar. 27—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Mar. 28—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 28. Noes 0. Page 2998.)

S.R. No. 37—Huff.

Relative to the suspension of Senator Leland Y. Yee.

2014

Mar. 27—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.R. No. 38—Steinberg.

Relative to the suspension of Senators Ronald S. Calderon, Roderick D. Wright, and Leland Y. Yee

2014

Mar. 28—Introduced. Held at desk. Read. Adopted. (Ayes 28. Noes 1. Page 2996.)

S.R. No. 39—Steinberg.

Relative to the Standing Rules of the Senate for the 2013–14 Regular Session

2014

Apr. 9—Introduced. Held at desk.

Apr. 10—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3146.)

S.R. No. 40—Correa, Beall, Block, Cannella, Corbett, De León, DeSaulnier, Evans, Hancock, Hernandez, Hill, Hueso, Jackson, Lara, Leno, Lieu, Liu, Mitchell, Monning, Padilla, Pavley, Roth, Steinberg, Torres, and Wolk. Relative to immigration

2014

Apr. 10-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 22-Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

25—Set for hearing May 6. Apr.

7—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 6. Noes 1. May Page 3403.) (May 6).

8—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 27. Noes 3. Page 3415.) May

S.R. No. 41—Morrell.

Relative to the 36th anniversary of Proposition 13.

May 7-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

May 28-Re-referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 5-Re-referred to Com. on GOV. & F.

11—Failed passage in committee. (Ayes 2. Noes 5. Page 3838.) Reconsideration Jun. granted. (Ayes 7. Noes 0. Page 3839.)

S R No 42—Corbett.

Relative to Norway's Constitution Day

2014

Mav 13—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 14—Withdrawn from committee. Ordered to third reading.

May 19—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3493.)

S.R. No. 43—Steinberg and De León.

Relative to the Standing Rules of the Senate for the 2013-14 Regular Session

2014

May 14-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 16—Set for hearing May 21.

May 22—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3526.) (May 21).

Jun. 9—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 1. Page 3782.)

S.R. No. 44—De León and Steinberg.

Relative to the Standing Rules of the Senate for the 2013-14 Regular Session

2014

May 14-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 16—Set for hearing May 21.

22—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. May Page 3526.) (May 21).

9—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 1. Page 3783.) Jun.

S.R. No. 45—Steinberg and De León.

Relative to the Standards of Conduct of the Senate

2014

May 14—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 16—Set for hearing May 21.

May 22—From committee: Be adopted. Ordered to third reading. (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3526.) (May 21).

Jun. 9—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 1. Page 3783.)

S.R. No. 46—Beall, Lieu, and Liu.

Relative to Hong Yen Chang

2014

May 15-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

May 27—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3594.)

S.R. No. 47—Leno.

Relative to City College of San Francisco.

2014

May 19—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

May 23—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

May 28—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

May 29—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3695.)

S.R. No. 48—Steinberg.

Relative to the Standing Rules of the Senate for the 2013-14 Regular Session

2014

May 21—Introduced. Held at desk.

May 22—Ordered to third reading.

May 23—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3534.)

S.R. No. 49—Leno, Galgiani, and Lara.

Relative to Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, and Transgender (LGBT) Pride Month

2014

Jun. 3—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 11—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 18—Read third time and amended. Ordered to second reading.

Jun. 19—Read second time. Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 23—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 22. Noes 3. Page 4051.)

S.R. No. 50—Steinberg.

Relative to election of the President pro Tempore of the Senate

2014

Jun. 15—Introduced. Held at desk.

Jun. 16—Read. Adopted. (Page 3930.)

S.R. No. 51—Lara and De León.

Relative to immigration

2014

Jun. 17—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS. Jun. 19—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Jun. 23—Amended. Senate Rule 29.3 suspended. (Page 4049.) Read. Adopted. (Ayes

24. Noes 7. Page 4051.)

S.R. No. 52—Morrell.

Relative to the 4th of July

2014

Jun. 26—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 30—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Jul. 3—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4252.)

S.R. No. 53—Correa, Vidak, Berryhill, Cannella, Galgiani, Lara, Nielsen, Padilla, and Torres.

Relative to California Chrome

2014

Jun. 26—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jun. 30—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 14—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4488.)

S.R. No. 54—Mitchell, Beall, DeSaulnier, Jackson, Lara, and Liu.

Relative to the Maximum Family Grant rule

2014

Jun. 30-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Jul. 2—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 4—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 25. Noes 5. Page 4298.)

S.R. No. 55—Jackson, Leno, and Monning.

Relative to reproductive health

2014

Jul. 3—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 4—From committee with author's amendments. Read second time and amended. Re–referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 6—Re-referred to Com. on JUD.

Aug. 7—Set for hearing August 12.

Aug. 14—From committee: Be adopted as amended. (Ayes 4. Noes 2. Page 4444.) (August 12).

Aug. 18—Read second time and amended. Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 20—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 24. Noes 10. Page 4659.)

S.R. No. 56—Lieu.

Relative to Constitution Week

2014

Aug. 11—Introduced, Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 12—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 13—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4477.) (Corrected August 15.)

S.R. No. 57—Huff.

Relative to Education Equality Month.

2014

Aug. 11—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 13—Re-referred to Com. on ED.

S.R. No. 58—Walters.

Relative to Native American Heritage Month

2014

Aug. 14-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 18—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 27—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4914.)

S.R. No. 59—Lieu.

Relative to air quality

2014

Aug. 18-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 22—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 19. Noes 11. Page 4759.)

S.R. No. 60—Mitchell, Beall, Hancock, Hill, and Jackson.

Relative to mathematics misplacement

2014

Aug. 19-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 21—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4807.)

S.R. No. 61—Gaines.

Relative to Diaper Need Awareness Week

2014

Aug. 21-Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

Aug. 22—From committee: Ordered to third reading.

Aug. 25—Read. Adopted. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4808.)

S.R. No. 62—Galgiani.

Relative to water storage.

2014

Aug. 28—Introduced. Referred to Com. on RLS.

S.R. No. 63—De León, Huff, and Steinberg.

Relative to the election of the Secretary of the Senate

2014

Aug. 29—Introduced. Read. Adopted. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4981.)

PREPRINT SENATE BILLS

Preprint S.B. No. 1—Correa.

An act to amend Section 9402 of the Welfare and Institutions Code, relating to public social services.

PREPRINT SENATE CONSTITUTIONAL AMENDMENTS

Preprint S.C.A. No. 1—Emmerson.

A resolution to propose to the people of the State of California an amendment to the Constitution of the State, by amending, repealing, and adding Sections 3, 8, 10, 11, and 12 of Article IV thereof, and by amending, repealing, and adding Section 8 of Article XVI thereof, relating to legislative sessions.

GOVERNOR'S APPOINTMENTS

(Page numbers refer to Senate and Assembly Journals for the 2013–14 Regular Session)

ABE-KOGA, Margaret (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Francisco Bay Region)

2012

Oct. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 22. Term Ending September 30, 2015.

Nov. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

ACKERMAN, Linda I. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Santa Ana Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 11. Term Ending September 30, 2014

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

AGUINALDO, Hildegarde B. (Acupuncture Board)

2013

Aug. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 30. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Sep. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2984.)

May 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3330.)

AHERN, Gregory J. (California State Lottery Commission)

2012

Mar. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 23. Term Ending November 6, 2014.

Apr. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 152.)

Mar. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 263.)

AHLIN, Pamela A. (Chief Deputy Director, California Department of State Hospitals)

2014

Jan. 7—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 7. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jan. 16—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 26—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4153.)

Aug. 11—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4423.)

AJAMI, Newsha K. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Francisco Bay Region)

2013

Jul. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 30. Term Ending September 30, 2013.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Sep. 30—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 7. Term Ending September 30, 2017.

Nov. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3764.)

Jun. 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4051.)

ALARCON, Laura A. (Chief, Department of Consumer Affairs, Bureau of Security and Investigative Services)

2013

May 22—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 17. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jul. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2869.)

May 8—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3411.)

ALBANESE, Kevin J. (Contractors' State License Board)

2013

Jul. 11—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3199.)

May 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3440.)

ALEXEEFF, George V., Ph.D. (Director, California Environmental Protection Agency, Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment)

2012

Mar. 26—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 26. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 21—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 182.)

Mar. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 295.)

ALVARADO, Robert H. (California Transportation Commission)

2010

Mar. 15—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 29. Term Ending February 1, 2014.

Apr. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

May 12—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3506.) (Page number for this action can be found in the 2009–10 Senate Journal.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 28. Noes 0. Page 3518.) (Page number for this action can be found in the 2009–10 Senate Journal.)

2014

Feb. 3—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 12. Term Ending February 1, 2018

Feb. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

AMARO, Mary L. (State Board of Barbering and Cosmetology)

2013

Apr. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 6. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2784.)

ar. 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 2873.)

ANDERSON, Arthur L., Jr. (Board of Parole Hearings)

2013

Jul. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending July 1, 2016.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 3764.)

un. 30—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 24. Noes 7. Page 4187.)

ANDERSON, Bobbie J. (State Board of Barbering and Cosmetology)

2012

Oct. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 26. Term Ending January 1, 2015.

Nov. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1938.)

Sep. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2117.)

ANSEL, Julia G. (Chief, Professional Fiduciaries Bureau)

2013

Jul. 31—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 31. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 5, Noes 0, Page 3408.)

May 27—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3590.)

ARNOLD, Adele L. (Board of State and Community Corrections)

2012

Jul. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 26. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 25—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 687.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

ASERA, Larry (Student Aid Commission)

2013

Nov. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 20. Term Ending December 31, 2015

2014

Jan. 16—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Mar. 7—Withdrawn by Governor.

ASHLEY, Samara Ann (Board of Behavioral Sciences)

2013

Jul. 11—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3407.)

May 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3491.)

ASSEMI, Darius (California Transportation Commission)

2012

Mar. 29—Reappointed by Governor. Effective April 5. Term Ending February 1, 2016.

Apr. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 69.)

an. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 81.)

ATTEBERRY, Russell A. (Native American Heritage Commission)

2014

May 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 2. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jun. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

AUERBACH, Madeline (California Horse Racing Board)

2014

Jan. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 10. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Jan. 16—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4666.)

ug. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4734.)

AVALOS, Arnoldo (Board of Governors of the California Community Colleges)

2014

Apr. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 10. Term Ending January 15, 2019.

May 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

AZOFF, Jeffrey J. (California Exposition and State Fair Board of Directors)

2012

Aug. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 23. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 11—Withdrawn by Governor.

BACA, Leroy D. (Board of State and Community Corrections)

2012

Jul. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 26. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 25—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

BAIRD, Vanessa M. (Deputy Director, Department of Health Care Services, Mental Health and Substance Use Disorder Services)

2012

Jul. 27—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 27. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jun. 19—Withdrawn by Governor.

BALL, Andrew J. (California Water Commission)

2014

Jul. 8—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Jul. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

BANKS, Eric R. (Public Employment Relations Board)

2013

Jan. 30—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 7. Term Ending December 31, 2014.

Mar. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1939.)

o. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2118.)

BANUELOS, John R. (Boating and Waterways Commission)

2012

Jan. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 13. Term Ending January 15, 2014.

Jan. 31—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 44.)

Jan. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 49.)

BARKETT, Rima (California Exposition and State Fair Board of Directors)

2012

Aug. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 29. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 561.)

May 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 803.)

BARNES, Kirsten A. (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Jul. 9—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending November 20, 2016.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3522.)

Jun. 2—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3726.)

BARNES, Teveia R. (Business, Transportation and Housing Agency, Financial Institutions)

2012

Mar. 19—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 19. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Mar. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 153.)

Mar. 11—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 277.)

BARNES, Teveia Rose (Executive Director, California Infrastructure and Economic Bank)

2013

Jul. 11—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2983.)

May 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3439.)

BARRY, Thomas F. (State Mining and Geology Board)

2012

Mar. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 23. Term Ending January 15, 2015.

Mar. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 153.)

Mar. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 295.)

BATJER, Marybel (Secretary, Government Operations Agency)

2013

Jul. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 1. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jul. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2023.)

Sep. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 2314.)

BAUM, Geoffrey L. (Board of Governors of the California Community Colleges)

2008

Oct. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 1. Term Ending January 15, 2014.

Nov. 3—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2009

Jun. 11—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1270.)

Jun. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 1484.)

2014

Feb. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 3. Term Ending January 15, 2020.

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

BAUMGARDT BLACKBURN, Constance (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Jan. 19—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 5. Term Ending November 20, 2016

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1575.)

Aug. 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 1832.)

BAYLOR, Karen L. (Deputy Director, Department of Health Care Services, Mental Health and Substance Use Disorder Services)

2013

Aug. 26—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 26. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Sep. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3408.)

Jun. 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4050.)

BEARD, Jeffrey A. (Secretary, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation)

2012

Dec. 27—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 27. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

2013

Jan. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 1456.)

Jul. 11—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 23. Noes 6. Page 1744.)

BELL, Wayne S. (Real Estate Commissioner)

2013

Feb. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 15. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Mar. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 1—Withdrawn by Governor.

BELL, Wayne S. (Department of Consumer Affairs, Bureau of Real Estate)

2013

Jul. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 1. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3199.)

May 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3531.)

BELTRAN, Ana A. (Student Aid Commission)

2012

Aug. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 28. Term Ending December 31,

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 780.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

BENETO, Steve T. (California Horse Racing Board)

2012

May 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 21. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Jun. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 227.)

Apr. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 365.)

BEROZA, Gregory C. (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

May 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 31. Term Ending May 15, 2015.

Jun. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3028.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3362.)

BHAGWAT, Ashutosh A. (Independent System Operator Governing Board)

2014

Jan. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 1. Term Ending December 31,

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4666.)

Aug. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4734.)

BISHOP, Michael Lester (Medical Board of California)

2013

Jul. 9—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3480.)

May 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3532.)

BISHOP, Terri (Student Aid Commission)

2011

Dec. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 13. Term Ending December 31, 2015

2012

Jan. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Dec. 21—Withdrawn by Governor.

BLOOD, Tonya D. (Chair, Bureau of Electronic and Appliance Repair, Home Furnishings and Thermal Insulation)

2012

Apr. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 16. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 226.)

Mar. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 331.)

BLUM, Richard C. (The Regents of the University of California)

2014

Mar. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 14. Term Ending March 1, 2026.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4665.)

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 3. Page 4763.)

BOATMAN PATTERSON, Tia (Executive Director, California Housing Finance Authority)

2014

Aug. 8—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 8. Term ending 5 years from second commission.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

BOOTH, Lawrence R. (Building Standards Commission)

2014

Jan. 10—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 28. Term Ending January 1, 2015.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

BRASS, Frank M. (Workers' Compensation Appeals Boards)

2008

Jan. 9—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 4. Term ending six years from second commission.

Feb. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Apr. 17—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 3466.)

2014

Jul. 17—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 28. Term ending six years from second commission.

Sep. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

BRECKENRIDGE, Jody (San Fransisco Bay Area Water Emergency Transportation Authority Board of Directors)

2014

Jul. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 28. Term Ending January 1, 2020.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

BREW, Leah M. (Board of Behavioral Sciences, Department of Consumer Affairs)

2012

Aug. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 28. Term Ending June 1, 2016.

. 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 561.)

flay 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 803.)

BRODSKY, Dale L. (Fair Employment and Housing Commission)

2012

Apr. 11—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 12. Term Ending September 18, 2015.

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 10—Withdrawn by Governor.

BRODSKY, Dale L. (California Fair Employment and Housing Council)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 9. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3028.)

Apr. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3186.)

BROWN, Deborah N. (Board of Behavioral Sciences)

2012

Aug. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 23. Term Ending June 1, 2013.

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 561.)

May 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 803.)

Jun. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 3. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3407.)

May 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3491.)

BROWN, Michelle S. (Board of State and Community Corrections)

2013

Sep. 9—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 12. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

Sep. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jul. 3—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4249.)

Aug. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4473.)

BUDNICK, Scott (Board of Governors of the California Community Colleges)

2014

Jun. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 2. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

BUI, Lai Lai Y. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2008

Jan. 24—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 26. Term Ending January 15, 2011.

Mar. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

May 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3876.)

Jun. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4450.)

2011

Mar. 30—Reappointed by Governor. Effective April 13. Term Ending January 15, 2014.

Apr. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1944.)

Aug. 25—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 40. Noes 0. Page 2050.)

2014

Feb. 7—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 4. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

BURKE, Yvonne B. (California Transportation Commission)

2013

Feb. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 15. Term Ending February 1, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2605.)

Jan. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2621.)

BURKS, Rocky A. (California Commission on Disability Access)

2013

Feb. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 8. Term Ending January 1, 2016. Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 8—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

BURR, Susan K. (State Board of Education)

2013

Jan. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 16. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Mar. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2561.)

Jan. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2579.)

BURTON, Kimiko (State Personnel Board)

2012

Feb. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 13. Term Ending January 15, 2019.

Feb. 23—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 43.)

Feb. 4—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 112.)

BYRNE, Joseph P. (California Water Commission)

2014

Jul. 8—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Jul. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

CABALDON, Christopher L. (Western Interstate Commission for Higher Education)

2013

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 29. Term Ending October 12, 2017.

Nov. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4666.)

Aug. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4734.)

CABALLERO, Anna (Secretary, Business, Consumer Services and Housing Agency)

2013

Jul. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 1. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jul. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2023.)

Sep. 4—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 2141.)

CABATIC, Linda A. (Director, Office of Administrative Hearings)

2012

Apr. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 12. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 226.)

Mar. 18—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 308.)

CABRAL, Ernest T. (Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation Commission)

2013

Feb. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 14. Term Ending January 15, 2014.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 15—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

Feb. 19—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 19. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Feb. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Feb. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2835.)

Mar. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2889.)

CANTWELL, Mari (Chief Deputy Director of Health Care Programs, Department of Health Care Services)

2013

Feb. 27—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 27. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Mar. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2605.)

Feb. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2702.)

CAPITMAN, John A. (San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District)

2014

Feb. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 11. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Mar. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

CAPOZZOLA, Damian D. (California Law Revision Commission)

2013

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 31. Term Ending October 1, 2017.

Nov. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 19—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4010.)

Aug. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4361.)

CAPPIO, Claudia A. (Director, California Department of Housing and Community Development)

2014

Aug. 8—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 8. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

CARBAJAL, Salud O. (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

Aug. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 21. Term Ending May 15, 2015.

Sep. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3029.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3362.)

CARSON, David M. (Building Standards Commission)

2014

Jan. 10—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 5. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Feb. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

CARVELLI, John J., Jr. (State Athletic Commission)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 13. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 1—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

Feb. 3—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 13. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Feb. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Mar. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2869.)

Mar. 28—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 28. Noes 0. Page 2997.)

CASALLAS, Erick (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 12. Term Ending November 20, 2017.

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 27—Withdrawn by Governor.

CHAN, Kitman (Acupuncture Board)

2013

Aug. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 22. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Aug. 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2984.)

Iay 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3330.)

CHAPMAN, Julie K. (Director, California Department of Human Resources)

2012

Jul. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 20. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 877.)

May 24—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 1040.)

CHIU, Peter Y. (Board of Behavioral Sciences)

2013

Oct. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 30. Term Ending June 1, 2015.

Nov. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 5, Noes 0, Page 3407.)

May 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3491.)

CHUNG, Ernest (State Park and Recreation Commission)

2013

Feb. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 12. Term Ending January 15, 2015.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2784.)

Mar. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 2857.)

CLIFFORD, Linda Jean (Contractors' State License Board)

2013

Jul. 11—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending June 1, 2014.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3199.)

May 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3440.)

Jun. 3—Reappointed by Governor. Effective June 6. Term Ending June 1, 2018.

Jun. 13—Submitted by Governor, To Com. on RLS.

COHEN, Michael (Director of Finance)

2013

Sep. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 13. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Sep. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 26—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4152.)

g. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4362.)

COHN, Carl A. (State Board of Education)

2014

Jan. 16—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 16. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Jan. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

COLAPINTO, Eileen J. (Board of Behavioral Sciences, Department of Consumer Affairs)

2012

Aug. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 22. Term Ending June 1, 2014.

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 561.)

May 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 803.)

CONKLIN, Tiffany E. (California Gambling Control Commission)

2010

Nov. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 19. Term Ending December 31,

Nov. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2011

Aug. 31—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2209.)

Sep. 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 2312.)

2014

Feb. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 3. Term Ending December 31, 2016.

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4383.)

Aug. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4503.)

CONNOLLY, David (Board of Pilot Commissioners, Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and Suisun)

2013

Feb. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 6. Term Ending December 31, 2016.
 Mar. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 23—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2633.)

Feb. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 2757.)

CONNOLLY, Elizabeth (Board of Behavioral Sciences, Department of Consumer Affairs)

2012

Aug. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 22. Term Ending June 1, 2016.

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 561.)

6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 803.)

CONNOLLY, Lora A. (Director, California Department of Aging)

2012

Apr. 3—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 4. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 21—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 183.)

Mar. 18—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 308.)

CONROY, Rose M. (State Building Standards Commission)

2011

Dec. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 11. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

2012

Jan. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Dec. 13—Withdrawn by Governor.

COONEY, C. Michael (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 9. Term Ending November 20,

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3522.)

Jun. 2—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3726.)

COPPOLA, Christopher R. (California Arts Council)

2013

Apr. 5—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 16. Term Ending January 1, 2015.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 13—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2904.)

Apr. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3012.)

CORNEZ, Debra M. (Director, Office of Administrative Law)

2012

Apr. 11—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 11. Term Ending January 5, 2015.

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 226.)

Mar. 18—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 308.)

COUNTRYMAN, Joseph D. (Central Valley Flood Protection Board)

2012

Mar. 30—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 3. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Apr. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 297.)

Mar. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 331.)

COWIN, Mark W. (Western States Water Council)

2012

Jun. 26—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 5. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jul. 19—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 298.)

Apr. 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 2. Page 522.)

COX, Kimberly (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Lahontan Region)

2013

Jul. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 17. Term Ending September 30, 2014.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3764.)

Jun. 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4051.)

CROOKS, Huge E., Jr. (California Veterans Board)

2014

Apr. 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 7. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Jun. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

CULLEN, Thomas M., Jr. (Chief Deputy Director, Department of Fish and Game, Office of Spill Prevention and Response)

2012

Jun. 11—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 11. Term Ending at the pleasure of the

Jun. 25—Submitted by Governor, To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1145.)

un. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 1222.)

CURTIN, Daniel M. (California Water Commission)

2014

Jul. 8—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Jul. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

D'ADAMO, Dorene (State Water Resources Control Board)

2013

Apr. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 2. Term Ending January 15, 2014.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2561.)

Jan. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2580.)

Jan. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 4. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Feb. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3408.)

May 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3491.)

DAMRELL, Frank C., Jr. (Delta Stewardship Council)

2013

Mar. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 19. Term Ending February 3, 2014.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2605.)

Jan. 27—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 2656.)

Feb. 14—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 20. Term Ending February 3, 2018

Mar. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3407.)

ay 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3491.)

DARLING-HAMMOND, Linda (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 11. Term Ending November 20, 2017.

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3522.)

Jun. 2—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3726.)

DAVID, Robert P. (Director, Statewide Health Planning and Development)

2012

May 7—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 7. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jun. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 21—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 329.)

Apr. 11—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 492.)

DAVIS, Geena (Commission on the Status of Women)

2010

Jul. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 3. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Aug. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2011

Jul. 11—Withdrawn by Governor.

Aug. 3—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 5. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Aug. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1945.)

Aug. 18—Question divided by Senator Steinberg. Question further divided by Senator La Malfa Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 1. Page 1973.)

2014

Jul. 3—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 8. Term Ending July 1, 2018.

Jul. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

DAVIS, Thomas (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Colorado River Basin Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 5. Term Ending September 30,

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

DAY, Adam (Trustees of the California State University)

2014

Mar. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 14. Term Ending March 1, 2015.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

DEAN, Geoff (Board of State and Community Corrections)

2014

Feb. 5—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 5. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

eb. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

DEL BOSQUE, Joe L. (California Water Commission)

2014

Jul. 8—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending January 15, 2015.

Jul. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

DELFINO, Kimberly W. (California Water Commission)

2014

Jul. 8—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 14. Term Ending January 15, 2015.

Jul. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

DELGADO, Bruce C. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Central Coast Region)

2013

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 20. Term Ending September 30, 2017.

Nov. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 1.)

Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 24. Noes 5. Page 4639.)

DEREK, Bo (California Horse Racing Board)

2008

Jul. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending January 1, 2010.

Jul. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2009

May 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1031.)

Jun. 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 1295.)

2010

Feb. 11—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 12. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

Mar. 17—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Oct. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 5223.) Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 5255.)

2014

Jan. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 24. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4666.)

ug. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4734.)

DIAS, David (Contractors' State License Board, Department of Consumer Affairs)

2011

Apr. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 9. Term Ending June 1, 2012.

Apr. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2012

Feb. 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 5, Noes 0, Page 2813.)

Feb. 27—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 2875.)

Jun. 7—Reappointed by Governor. Effective June 21. Term Ending June 1, 2016.

Jun. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 21—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 330.)

Apr. 18—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 580.)

DIAZ, Ralph M. (Associate Director, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, High Security Institutions)

2013

Dec. 3—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 3. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4619.)

DICKINSON, Fred (Rehabilitation Appeals Board)

2012

Feb. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 14. Term Ending December 24, 2013.

Feb. 23—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 13—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

DICKINSON, Kathleen L. (Director, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Division of Adult Institutions)

2012

Jul. 23—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 23. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 25—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 686.)

May 9—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 30. Noes 0. Page 861.)

DODUC, Tam M. (State Water Resources Control Board)

2013

Mar. 13—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 18. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2561.)

Jan. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2580.)

DOLAN, Jane (Central Valley Flood Protection Board)

2014

Jan. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 29. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4383.)

Aug. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4503.)

DOLIM, Stephen J. (California Commission on Disability Access)

2013

Dec. 10—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 18. Term Ending January 1, 2015.

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jul. 3—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4249.)

ug. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4473.)

DOMINGUEZ, Frederick M. (Rehabilitation Appeals Board)

2012

Feb. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 10. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

Feb. 23—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 9—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

DORAIS, Patrick J. (Chief, California Department of Consumer Affairs, Bureau of Automotive Repair)

2013

Nov. 5—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 8. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Nov. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3637.)

Aug. 4—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4291.)

DOUGHERTY, Malcolm X. (Director, California Department of Transportation)

2012

May 10—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 10. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jun. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 21—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 329.)

Apr. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 3. Page 604.)

DOUGLAS, Karen (State Energy Resources Conservation and Development Commission)

2013

Jan. 7—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 8. Term Ending January 6, 2018.

Jan. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1828.)

Aug. 30—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2041.)

DOWNEY, Christopher V. (California Commission on Disability Access)

2013

Sep. 19—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 26. Term Ending January 1, 2015

Oct. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jul. 3—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4249.)

Aug. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4473.)

DOYLE, John (Chief Deputy Director, Department of Developmental Services)

2014

Jan. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 21. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor, To Com. on RLS.

DOYLE, Robert T. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2012

Nov. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 29. Term Ending September 18, 2015.

Dec. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2023.)

Sep. 9—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 2264.)

DRABKIN, Andrew S. (State Board of Barbering and Cosmetology)

2013

Apr. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 16. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2784.)

Mar. 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 2873.)

DRESSER, Robert S. (Unemployment Insurance Appeals Board)

2011

Feb. 18—Appointed by Governor, Effective February 18, Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Mar. 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

g. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1944.)

Aug. 29—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 4. Page 2085.)

2014

Aug. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 29. Term Ending July 1, 2018.

Sep. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

DUDLEY, Joyce E. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2013

Oct. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 16. Term Ending September 18,

Oct. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3637.)

Jun. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4022.)

DUNN, Lucetta A. (California Transportation Commission)

2012

Mar. 29—Reappointed by Governor. Effective April 10. Term Ending February 1, 2016.

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 5, Noes 0, Page 69.)

Jan. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 81.)

DYAS, Robert Keith (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Lahontan Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 3. Term Ending September 30, 2016

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1828.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 27. Noes 8. Page 1968.)

EATON, Michael R. (Sacramento – San Joaquin Delta Conservancy)

2010

May 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 26. Term Ending February 3, 2014.

Jun. 3—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 26—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 2. Page 4951.)

Aug. 31—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 23. Noes 9. Page 5097.)

2014

Feb. 3—Reappointed by Governor. Effective April 18. Term Ending February 3, 2018.

May 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

EDGAR, William H. (Central Valley Flood Protection Board)

2014

Jan. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 31. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

g. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4383.)

Aug. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4503.)

EISEN, Rebecca D. (Trustees of the California State University)

2012

Sep. 27—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 28. Term Ending March 1, 2018.

Oct. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 479.)

Jun. 17—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 1394.)

EISENHUT, John (California Air Resources Board)

2013

Aug. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 23. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 2. Page 3636.)

Aug. 4—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 25. Noes 9. Page 4291.)

EPSTEIN, Thomas (Board of Governors of the California Community Colleges)

2014

Apr. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 10. Term Ending January 15, 2020.

May 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

ERTOLA, Michael N. (Board of State and Community Corrections)

2014

Jul. 22—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 31. Term Ending July 1, 2017.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

ESTOLANO, Cecilia V. (Board of Governors of the California Community Colleges)

2014

Feb. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 10. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Apr. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

FAIGIN, Douglas (Trustees of the California State University)

2012

Dec. 19—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 3. Term Ending March 1, 2017.

2013

Jan. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1575.)

Aug. 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 1831.)

FALK, Janet (Board of Directors, California Housing Finance Agency)

2012

Dec. 17—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 18. Term Ending September 26,

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jul. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1734.)

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 1941.)

FAMIGLIETTI, James S. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Santa Ana Region)

2014

Jan. 6—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 20. Term Ending September 30, 2017

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.) Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4638.)

FARAR, Debra (Trustees of the California State University)

2014

Mar. 13—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 14. Term Ending March 1, 2022.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

FARBER, Stuart L., Jr. (State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection)

2013

Mar. 6—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 19. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 23—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2633.)

Feb. 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 1. Page 2721.)

FORSTER, Linda L. (Board of Behavioral Sciences, Department of Consumer Affairs)

2012

Aug. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 22. Term Ending June 1, 2015.

i. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 23—Withdrawn by Governor.

FOSTER, Robert G. (Independent System Operator Governing Board)

2013

Jan. 16—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 22. Term Ending December 31, 2015.

Jan. 31—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

May 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 959.)

Jun. 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1257.)

FRANK, Judith N. (California Health Facilities Financing Authority)

2013

Jun. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 6. Term Ending March 31, 2016.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 4, Noes 0, Page 3199.)

May 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3440.)

FRANKLIN MINOR, Chanee N. (Fair Employment and Housing Commission)

2012

Mar. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 14. Term Ending September 18, 2015

Mar. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 10—Withdrawn by Governor.

FRANKLIN MINOR, Chanee N. (California Fair Employment and Housing Council)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 9. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 5. Noes 0. Page 3028.)

Apr. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3186.)

FREYMAN, Judith E. (Occupational Safety and Health Appeals Board)

2012

Aug. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 16. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Aug. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 23—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1001.)

Jun. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1338.)

FRITZ, Cynthia C. (Board of Parole Hearings)

2013

Jul. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 31. Term Ending July 1, 2016.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 3764.)

Jun. 30—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 24. Noes 7. Page 4187.)

GAHAGAN, Charles L. (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Jan. 19—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 1. Term Ending November 20, 2016.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1575.)

Aug. 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 1832.)

GALITEVA, Angelina M. (Independent System Operator Governing Board)

2014

Jan. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 31. Term Ending December 31,

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4666.)

ug. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4734.)

GARCIA, Lupe Cecilia (Trustees of the California State University)

2012

Jul. 3—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 12. Term Ending March 1, 2020.

Jul. 19—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 479.)

Jun. 17—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 1. Page 1395.)

GARCIA VASQUEZ, Johnny (Student Aid Commission)

2011

Nov. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 19. Term Ending June 1, 2012.

Dec. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2012

Dec. 18—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

GARDNER, Michael C. (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

May 24—Reappointed by Governor. Effective May 31. Term Ending May 15, 2017.

Jun. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3029.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3362.)

GARNER, Jack E. (Board of Parole Hearings)

2008

Jul. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending July 1, 2011.

Jul. 17—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2009

Jun. 24—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1438.)

Jun. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 3. Page 1486.)

2011

Aug. 8—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 19. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Sep. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2012

May 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3539.)

Jun. 18—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3954.)

2014

Aug. 27—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 29. Term Ending July 1, 2017.

Sep. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

GAVRIC, Jelisaveta (State Mining and Geology Board)

2012

Mar. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 23. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Mar. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 153.)

Mar. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 295.)

GEIOGUE, Hal (Student Aid Commission)

2012

Nov. 7—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 14. Term Ending October 30, 2015.

Dec. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 780.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

GHILARDUCCI, Mark S. (Secretary, California Emergency Management Agency)

2012

Feb. 3—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 3. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Feb. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 44.)

Jan. 18—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 74.)

GHODS, Davood (Department of Technology, Office of Technology Services)

2014

Jan. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 21. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

GILLILAND, Anthony J. (California Veterans Board)

2014

Apr. 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 30. Term Ending January 15, 2015.

May 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

fun. 23—Withdrawn by Governor.

GIOIA, John M. (California Air Resources Board)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 14. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 2784.)

Apr. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3145.)

GIUSTI, Gregory A. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, North Coast Region)

2013

Oct. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 29. Term Ending September 30, 2017

Nov. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4638.)

GONZALEZ, Ignacio (State Mining and Geology Board)

2012

Sep. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 2. Term Ending January 15, 2015.

Oct. 17—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1938.)

ep. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2117.)

GONZALEZ, Jose (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2014

Jun. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 19. Term Ending November 20, 2015.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

GONZALEZ, Terri L. (Associate Director, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Division of Adult Institutions, General Population – Males)

2012

Sep. 27—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 27. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Oct. 17—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 25—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 686.)

May 9—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 30. Noes 0. Page 861.)

GOODWIN, Randall P. (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

Aug. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 30. Term Ending May 15, 2015.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3029.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3362.)

GORDON, Richard S. (Pacific States Marine Fisheries Commission)

2012

Aug. 29—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 31. Term Ending September 19,

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 23—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1002.)

May 29—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1148.)

GORSUCH, Timothy P. (Director, California Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control)

2013

Oct. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 21. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Oct. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 19—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4009.)

ig. 4—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4292.)

GOULD, William B. (Member and Chair, Agricultural Labor Relations Board)

2014

Mar. 18—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 18. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Apr. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

GRAFILO, Dean R. (State Athletic Commission)

2012

Jun. 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 25. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

Jul. 19—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jun. 12—Withdrawn by Governor.

GRAVES, Devon L. (Student Aid Commission)

2014

Jan. 10—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 25. Term Ending June 1, 2015.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

GRIFFIN, Alisha (Director, California Department of Child Support Services)

2014

Jun. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 16. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

GROWDON, Dean F. (Board of State and Community Corrections)

2012

Jul. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 26. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 25—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 687.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

2014

Jul. 22—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 1. Term Ending July 1, 2017.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

GUERRERO, Alfonso Richard (State Board of Parole Hearings)

2013

Aug. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 28. Term Ending July 1, 2016.

Sep. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

HAFKENSCHIEL DONNELLY, Erin T. (Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation Commission)

2014

May 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 2. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Jun. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

HALES, Geoffrey M. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, North Coast Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 3. Term Ending September 30,

2016.

Dec. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

HAMMOND, Lauren R. (California Gambling Control Commission)

2011

Apr. 11—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 11. Term Ending December 31, 2013.

May 3—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 31—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2209.)

Sep. 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 40. Noes 0. Page 2312.)

2014

Feb. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 3. Term Ending December 31,

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4383.)

Aug. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4503.)

HANSEN, Jay C. (California Health Facilities Financing Authority)

2012

Oct. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 25. Term Ending March 31, 2016.

Nov. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jun. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1456.)

Aug. 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1788.)

HARRIS, Donn K. (California Arts Council)

2013

Dec. 17—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 24. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

2014

Jan. 16—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 3—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4249.)

Aug. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4473.)

HARRIS, Heidi J. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, North Coast Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 6. Term Ending September 30, 2013.

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

HARRIS, Kathleen E. (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 2. Term Ending November 20,

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3522.)

Jun. 2—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3726.)

HAYS, Jeffrey A. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Colorado River Basin Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 3. Term Ending September 30,

2015.

Dec. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

HELLWEG, Margaret (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

Jun. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 8. Term Ending May 15, 2017.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3029.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3362.)

HENNING, Patrick, Jr. (Director, Employment Development Department)

2014

Mar. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 24. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

HERRERA, Pastor, Jr. (Contractors' State License Board, Department of Consumer Affairs)

2010

Jul. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 18. Term Ending June 1, 2014.

Jul. 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2011

Jun. 30—Withdrawn by Governor.

Aug. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 8. Term Ending June 1, 2014.

Aug. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1944.)

Aug. 18—Question divided by Senator Steinberg. Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1972.)

2014

Jun. 3—Reappointed by Governor. Effective June 6. Term Ending June 1, 2018.

Jun. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

HIESTAND, Fred J. (Alcoholic Beverage Control Appeals Board)

2012

Oct. 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 25. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Nov. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 560.)

May 2—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 770.)

HIGA, Joy O. (State Teachers' Retirement Board)

2014

Jan. 27—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 27. Term Ending December 31, 2017.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

HIME, Rex S, (California Exposition and State Fair Board of Directors)

2013

Jan. 17—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 31. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Mar. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1734.)

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 1941.)

HINTZ, Luther P. (California Water Commission)

2014

Jul. 8—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending January 15, 2015.

Jul. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

HOCHSCHILD, David R. (State Energy Resources Conservation and Development Commission)

2013

Feb. 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 25. Term Ending January 6, 2014.

Mar. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1828.)

Aug. 30—Confirmed by Senate. (Aves 37. Noes 0. Page 2041.)

2014

Jan. 22—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 28. Term Ending January 6, 2019.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3408.)

May 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3491.)

HOLADAY, Bruce (State Board of Education)

2012

Jul. 3—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 11. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Jul. 19—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 560.)

Apr. 29—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 709.)

HOSHINO, Martin N. (Undersecretary, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Operations)

2013

Sep. 18—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 18. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Oct. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 19—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4009.)

aug. 4—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4292.)

HOSTLER-CARMESIN, Jacqueline M. (Fish and Game Commission)

2013

May 30—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 4. Term Ending January 15, 2019.

Jul. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 30—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3305.)

May 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3463.)

HOWARD, Kathleen (Executive Officer, Board of State and Community Corrections)

2013

Oct. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 3. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Oct. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3522.)

Jun. 2—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3725.)

HOWARD, Thomas R. (Western States Water Council)

2012

Jun. 26—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 10. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jul. 19—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 298.)

Apr. 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 2. Page 522.)

HUGHES, Ron L. (Chief, Office of Technology Services)

2013

Jul. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 1. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 10—Withdrawn by Governor.

HUGHES, Ron L. (Director, Department of Technology Services)

2012

Mar. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 9. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 298.)

Apr. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 365.)

HUNTER, Monica S. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Central Coast Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 4. Term Ending September 30,

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1828.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 27. Noes 8. Page 1968.)

HUSARI, Susan J. (State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection)

2014

May 7—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 13. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

un. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

HUTCHENS, Sandra (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2012

Mar. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 16. Term Ending September 18, 2014.

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 122.)

Feb. 25—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 214.)

ILLICH, Marina (California Commission on the Status of Women and Girls)

2014

Jun. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 17. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

IMURA, Georgette (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2014

Apr. 7—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 8. Term Ending November 20, 2015.

May 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

INMAN, Frances (Fran) L. (California Transportation Commission)

2010

Jul. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 5. Term Ending February 1, 2014.

Aug. 19—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2011

Jul. 11—Withdrawn by Governor.

Jul. 29—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 8. Term Ending February 1, 2014.

Aug. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 18—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1945.) (Page number for this action can be found in the 2011–12 Senate Journal.)

Aug. 25—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 40. Noes 0. Page 2050.) (Page number for this action can be found in the 2011–12 Senate Journal.)

2014

Feb. 3—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 13. Term Ending February 1, 2018

Feb. 21—Submitted by Governor, To Com. on RLS.

INTINTOLI, Anthony J. (San Fransisco Bay Area Water Emergency Transportation Authority Board of Directors)

2014

Feb. 27—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 4. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 19—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4010.)

Aug. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4361.)

JACKSON, Major General Anthony L. (Director of Parks and Recreation)

2012

Nov. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 16. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Dec. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jun. 6—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1260.)

Jul. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 28. Noes 4. Page 1604.)

JACOBS, Matthew (Board of Directors, California Housing Finance Agency)

2012

Dec. 17—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 19. Term Ending September 26, 2015.

2013

Jan. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1734.)

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 1941.)

JARDINE, Donald M. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Lahontan Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 5. Term Ending September 30,

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

JEFFRIES, Russell M. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Central Coast Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 12. Term Ending September 30, 2014.

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

JOHNSON, Beverly J. (Deputy Director, Office of Administrative Law)

2012

Oct. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 1. Term Ending January 5, 2015.

Oct. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1145.)

24—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 1484.)

JOHNSON, Katherine (Deputy Secretary, Health and Human Services, Special Programs)

2013

Apr. 5—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 8. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 13—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2904.)

Apr. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 3045.)

JOHNSON, Tracy (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

Jul. 11—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending May 15, 2015.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3029.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3363.)

JONES, Mary C. (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Jul. 9—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 29. Term Ending November 20, 2015.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 13—Withdrawn by Governor.

KALEMKIARIAN, Sharon L. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region)

2012

Dec. 18—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 19. Term Ending September 30,

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1828.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 27. Noes 8. Page 1968.)

KANG, Jeannie (Acupuncture Board)

2013

Aug. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 12. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Sep. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2984.)

May 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3330.)

KAO, Josephine (State Board of Education)

2012

Aug. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 13. Term Ending July 31, 2013.

1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Oct. **2013**

Jul. 31—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

KAUFFMAN, Lieutenant Colonel David (Inspector General)

2012

Nov. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 21. Term Ending November 21, 2016

KELLOGG, James W. (Fish and Game Commission)

2012

Apr. 5—Reappointed by Governor. Effective April 5. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Apr. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 1. Page 44.)

Jan. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 2. Page 48.)

KELLY, Brian (Secretary, California State Transportation Agency)

2013

Jul. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 1. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jul. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1938.)

Sep. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2117.)

KENLINE, George H. (State Mining and Geology Board)

2013

Feb. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 20. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2784.)

Mar. 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 2873.)

KIDANE, Awet (Director, Department of Consumer Affairs)

2014

Jul. 3—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 3. Term Ending at the pleasure of the

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

KIHICZAK, Taras P. (California Law Revision Commission)

2012

Oct. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 2. Term Ending October 1, 2013.

Oct. 17—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 960.)

May 29—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 1. Page 1148.)

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 14. Term Ending October 1, 2017.

Nov. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 19—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 4010.)

ug. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 4361.)

KIMBELL-DEL BOSQUE, Lillian (Trustees of the California State University)

2014

Mar. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 14. Term Ending March 1, 2016.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

KIRST, Michael W. (State Board of Education)

2014

Jan. 16—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 16. Term Ending January 15,

Jan. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 26—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4153.)

aug. 11—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4423.)

KISSINGER, William D. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Francisco Bay Region)

2012

Oct. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 18. Term Ending September 30,

Nov. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

KLATT, Bonnie (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2014

Jun. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 19. Term Ending November 20, 2017.

al. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

KLAUSBRUCKNER, Elham (Building Standards Commission)

2014

Jan. 10—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 6. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Feb. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

KNUDSON, Helen (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

Jul. 11—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 31. Term Ending May 15, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3029.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3363.)

KOHLI, Sarita U. (Board of Behavioral Sciences, Department of Consumer Affairs)

2011

May 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 7. Term Ending June 1, 2014.

Jul. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2012

Feb. 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2813.)

Feb. 27—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 2875.)

2014

Jun. 4—Reappointed by Governor. Effective June 13. Term Ending June 1, 2018.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

KRACOV, Gideon (State Mining and Geology Board)

2014

Jul. 8—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Jul. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

KRAMM, Rosalie Anne (Court Reporters Board of California)

2013

Jun. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 9. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 30—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3305.)

May 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3464.)

KRAUSE, Amy W. (Patient Advocate, Health and Human Services Agency)

2013

Apr. 22—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 22. Term Ending at the pleasure of the

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 21—Withdrawn by Governor.

KRAUSS, Howard R. (Medical Board of California)

2013

Aug. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 21. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

ig. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3480.)

May 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3532.)

KRIKORIAN, George (California Horse Racing Board)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 8. Term Ending July 26, 2013.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 26—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

Jul. 29—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 5. Term Ending July 26, 2017.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3125.)

Apr. 28—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3270.)

KURYLOWIZC, Peter James, Jr. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2012

May 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 4. Term Ending January 31, 2014.

Jun. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 21—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 330.)

Apr. 18—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 580.)

2014

Feb. 7—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 19. Term Ending January 31,

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

LABAHN, Peter A. (Board of Parole Hearings)

2013

Jul. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending July 1, 2016.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

un. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 3764.)

Jun. 30—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 24. Noes 7. Page 4187.)

LANE, John J. (State Mining and Geology Board)

2013

Mar. 6—Reappointed by Governor. Effective April 4. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1938.)

Sep. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2117.)

LANG, Eddie (Contractors' State License Board, Department of Consumer Affairs)

2007

Jan. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 22. Term Ending June 30, 2010.

Jan. 23—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 30—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2187.)

Sep. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2427.)

2010

Jul. 15—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 2. Term Ending June 1, 2014.

Aug. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2011

May 17—Withdrawn by Governor.

Jun. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective June 2. Term Ending June 1, 2014.

Jun. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1333.)

Jun. 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1353.)

2014

Jun. 3—Reappointed by Governor. Effective June 6. Term Ending June 1, 2018.

Jun. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

LANIER, David (Secretary, Labor and Workforce Development Agency)

2013

Nov. 8—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 8. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Nov. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2983.)

May 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3440.)

LAURI, Damrell (Commission on the Status of Women)

2014

Jun. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 11. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

LEAHY, Brian R. (Director, California Environmental Protection Agency, Pesticide Regulation)

2012

Feb. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 21. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Mar. 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 68.)

Feb. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 166.)

LEE, Sheila S. (State Building Standards Commission)

2012

Jul. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 17. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 479.)

Apr. 29—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 708.)

LEE, Susan D. (California Law Revision Commission)

2012

Oct. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 2. Term Ending October 1, 2015.

Oct. 17—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 959.)

May 29—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 1. Page 1147.)

LE GRANDE, Harry (Student Aid Commission)

2012

Nov. 7—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 13. Term Ending October 30,

Dec. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 780.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

Nov. 5—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 6. Term Ending October 30, 2017.

Nov. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 19—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4010.)

Aug. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4361.)

LEHMAN, Mary A. (State Athletic Commission)

2013

Mar. 26—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 5. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2869.)

Mar. 28—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 28. Noes 0. Page 2997.)

LEICHLITER, Laren J., Jr. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2013

Oct. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 16. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

Oct. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3637.)

Jun. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4022.)

LEVITON, Stuart L. (Fair Employment and Housing Commission)

2012

Nov. 14—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 15. Term Ending September 18, 2016

Dec. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 10—Withdrawn by Governor.

LEWIS, Ronald H. (California Medical Board)

2013

Aug. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 27. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Sep. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 4. Noes 0. Page 3480.)

May 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3532.)

LIBANG-BOBILA, Rowena T. (California State Lottery Commission)

2014

Feb. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 3. Term Ending November 6, 2014.

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

LIU, John (California Court Reporters Board)

2013

Oct. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 25. Term Ending June 1, 2016.

Nov. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 30—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3305.)

May 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3464.)

LIVINGSTON, David O. (Boating and Waterways Commission)

2012

Mar. 9—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 19. Term Ending January 15, 2013.

Mar. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 44.)

Jan. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 49.)

Mar. 7—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 18. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 6—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1260.)

Jun. 10—Question divided by Senator Nielsen.

Jul. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 1605.)

LOCK-DAWSON, Patricia A. (Board of Behavioral Sciences)

2013

Jul. 11—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3407.)

May 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3491.)

LOHSE, Leslie (State Athletic Commission)

2013

Jun. 18—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 18. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

LONG, Joseph A. (Board of Pilot Commissioners, Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and Suisun)

2013

Feb. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 7. Term Ending December 31, 2016.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 23—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2633.)

Feb. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 2757.)

LONGLEY, Karl E., Ph.D. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Central Valley Region)

2013

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 24. Term Ending September 30,

Nov. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4620.)

LONGVILLE, Susan L. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Santa Ana Region)

2012

Dec. 8—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 14. Term Ending September 30,

2014.

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

LONNER, Renee B. (Board of Behavioral Sciences)

2007

Jan. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 24. Term Ending June 30, 2010.

Jan. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 21—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1474.)

Aug. 27—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 2114.)

2010

Jul. 6—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 20. Term Ending June 1, 2014.

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2011

May 4—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 836.)

May 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1040.)

2014

Jul. 24—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 28. Term Ending June 1, 2018.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

LOPES, Richard J. (California Gambling Control Commission)

2013

Jan. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 2. Term Ending December 31, 2014.

Jan. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1734.)

Aug. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 1874.)

LOWENBERG, Ronald E. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2012

Nov. 7—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 30. Term Ending September 18, 2015.

Dec. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2023.)

Sep. 9—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 2264.)

LOWRY, Edwin F. (Occupational Safety and Health Appeals Board)

2013

Jan. 16—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 17. Term Ending January 15, 2017

Jan. 31—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

May 23—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1001.)

Jun. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1338.)

LOZANO, Monica C. (The Regents of the University of California)

2014

Mar. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 10. Term Ending March 1, 2022.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4665.)

Aug. 21—Question divided by Senator Nielsen.

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4764.)

LUCAS, Gregory M. (State Librarian)

2014

Mar. 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 24. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

May 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4665.)

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4764.)

LUI, Elwood G.H. (California Medical Board)

2013

Oct. 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 29. Term Ending June 1, 2016.

Nov. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3480.)

May 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3532.)

LUMIAN, David J. (Boating and Waterways Commission)

2012

Feb. 29—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 21. Term Ending January 15, 2014.

far. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 44.)

Jan. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 49.)

MACARI, Emir J. (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

Jun. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 3. Term Ending May 15, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 3199.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 22. Noes 7. Page 3363.)

MACDONALD, Clyde (Central Valley Flood Protection Board)

2012

Mar. 30—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 3. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Apr. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 297.)

Mar. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 331.)

MADAFFER, James V. (California Transportation Commission)

2014

Jan. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 14. Term Ending February 1, 2015.

Jan. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4383.)

Aug. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4503.)

MADEN, Sonja Marie (Rehabilitation Appeals Board)

2012

Feb. 20—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 22. Term Ending December 24, 2015

Mar. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 21—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

MADUENO, Virginia (Boating and Waterways Commission)

2013

Mar. 7—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 18. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2679.)

eb. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2780.)

MAGGARD, David L., Jr. (Board of State and Community Corrections)

2012

Jul. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

2013

Apr. 25—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

MALLEL, David I. (California Exposition and State Fair Board of Directors)

2012

Jul. 6—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 12. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 561.)

May 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 803.)

MANDELBAUM, Chaya M. (California Fair Employment and Housing Council)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 15. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3028.)

Apr. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3186.)

MARKOFF, Joan A. (Chief Counsel, California Department of Human Resources)

2013

Jan. 18—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 18. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jan. 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

May 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 877.)

May 24—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0.)

MARTIN, James S. (Bureau Chief, Department of Consumer Affairs, Bureau of Real Estate Appraisers)

2013

Jul. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 1. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3199.)

May 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3531.)

MARTIN, James S. (Director, Office of Real Estate Appraisers)

2012

Jul. 31—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 13. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 23—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1001.)

Jun. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1338.)

MARTINEZ, Anita I. (Public Employment Relations Board)

2014

Jan. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 6. Term Ending December 31, 2018.

Jan. 16—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 1.)

Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 24. Noes 7. Page 4638.)

MASON, Herbert O. (Agricultural Labor Relations Board)

2012

Jan. 10—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 10. Term Ending January 1, 2015.

Jan. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 33.)

Jan. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 37.)

MAURIELLO, Susan A. (Board of State and Community Corrections)

2012

Jul. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 26. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 25—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 687.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

MAZZILLI, Patricia A. (Executive Director, Board of State and Community Corrections)

2012

Jul. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 26. Term Ending at the pleasure of the

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 4—Withdrawn by Governor.

MCALLISTER, J. Andrew (State Energy Resources Conservation and Development Commission)

2012

Apr. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 7. Term Ending January 6, 2017.

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 6—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 258.)

Apr. 8—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 432.)

MCDONALD, Terri (Undersecretary, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Operations)

2012

Apr. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 2. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 18—Withdrawn by Governor.

MCDONNELL, James P. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2013

Oct. 15—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 23. Term Ending September 18,

Nov. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3637.)

Jun. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4022.)

MCGRATH, James P. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Francisco Bay Region)

2013

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 26. Term Ending September 30, 2017

Nov. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3764.)

Jun. 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4051.)

MEHRANIAN, Maria (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 5. Term Ending September 30,

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

MELEKIAN, Bernard K. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2014

Feb. 7—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 19. Term Ending September 18, 2016

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

METUNE, Laura N. (Program Administrator, Department of Consumer Affairs, Bureau for Private Postsecondary and Vocational Education)

2012

Apr. 18—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 18. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 6—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 257.)

Apr. 4—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 412.)

METZ, Douglas W. (Boating and Waterways Commission)

2012

Mar. 9—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 13. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Mar. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 44.)

Jan. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 49.)

MIKITEN, Erick (State Building Standards Commission)

2012

Jul. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 17. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

Aug. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 479.)

Apr. 29—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 708.)

2014

Feb. 4—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 21. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Mar. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4383.)

Aug. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4503.)

MILLER, William J. (Deputy Director, California Department of Public Health, Office of Health Equity)

2013

Oct. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 1. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Oct. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jul. 3—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4249.)

Aug. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4472.)

MILLER-O'BRIEN, Crystal (California Law Revision Commission)

2013

Nov. 20—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 27. Term Ending October 1,

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 19—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4010.)

Aug. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4361.)

MINOR, Michael L. (Chief Deputy Secretary, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Division of Juvenile Justice)

2012

Mar. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 2. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Mar. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 122.)

Feb. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 27. Noes 0. Page 180.)

MINOR, Michael L. (Director, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Division of Juvenile Justice)

2014

Aug. 27.—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 27. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Sep. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

MINTON, Valerie Lara (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, North Coast Region)

2014

Jun. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 10. Term Ending September 30, 2017.

Jun. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

MITCHELL, Judith M. (California Air Resources Board)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 15. Term Ending at the pleasure of the

Governor.

Jun. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 2784.)

Apr. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 22. Noes 12. Page 3145.)

MOFFITT, Jennifer I. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Central Valley Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 6. Term Ending September 30, 2016

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

MOIR, Sylvia M. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2012

Dec. 17—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 20. Term Ending September 18,

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 5. Noes 0. Page 2023.)

Sep. 9—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 2264.)

Oct. 15—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 5. Term Ending September 18, 2016.

Nov. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3637.)

Jun. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4022.)

MONTES, Marisela (Board of Parole Hearings)

2012

Jul. 5—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 1. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Aug. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 780.)

May 6—Question divided by Senator Nielsen.

May 16—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 6. Page 950.)

2014

Aug. 27—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 29. Term Ending July 1, 2017.

Sep. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

MOORE, Jamillah (Student Aid Commission)

2013

Nov. 5—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 12. Term Ending October 30,

2017.

Nov. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 19—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 4010.)

Aug. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 24. Noes 9. Page 4361.)

MOORE, Jethroe (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2013

Oct. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 16. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

t. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3637.)

Jun. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4022.)

Aug. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective September 4. Term Ending July 1, 2017.

p. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

MOORE, Steven M. (State Water Resources Control Board)

2012

May 9—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 25. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Jun. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 298.)

r. 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 522.)

MORALES, Caroline C. (California Veterans Board)

2014

Apr. 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 28. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

May 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

MORALES, Hugo (Trustees of the California State University)

2012

Jul. 3—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 13. Term Ending March 1, 2020.

Jul. 19—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 479.)

Jun. 17—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 1394.)

MORENO, April (State Board of Barbering and Cosmetology)

2013

Apr. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 12. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 6—Withdrawn by Governor.

MORRIS, Elizabeth C. (California Housing Partnership Corporation)

2013

Dec. 17—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 31. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

2014

Jan. 1—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

Jan. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 17. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4638.)

MULLER, Hallie R. (California Exposition and State Fair Board of Directors)

2013

Jan. 17—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 31. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1734.)

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 1941.)

MULLER, John H. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Francisco Bay Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 4. Term Ending September 30, 2016.

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

MUNOZ, Anthony M. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2014

Feb. 7—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 19. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Mar. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

MUNOZ, Irma (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region)

2012

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 6. Term Ending September 30,

2015.

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

MURPHY, Kevin P. (Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation Commission)

2013

Feb. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 12. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2835.)

Mar. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2889.)

NAVA, Danielle J. (Fair Employment and Housing Commission)

2012

Mar. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 19. Term Ending September 18,

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 10—Withdrawn by Governor.

NECHODOM, Mark A. (Director of Conservation)

2012

Jan. 17—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 17. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jan. 31—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 5. Noes 0. Page 44.)

Jan. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 60.)

NELSON, Karen (California Commission on the Status of Women and Girls)

2014

Jun. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 10. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Jun. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 1—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

Aug. 29—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 29. Term Ending July 1, 2018.

Sep. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

NELSON, Kenneth M. (California Exposition and State Fair Board of Directors)

2012

Nov. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 3. Term Ending January 1, 2015.

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 561.)

May 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 803.)

NORTON, James L. (Trustees of the California State University)

2012

Jul. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 3. Term Ending March 1, 2019.

Aug. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 479.)

Jun. 17—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 1394.)

NOUSHKAM, Negar (State Mining and Geology Board)

2013

Mar. 6—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 25. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2784.)

Mar. 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 2873.)

O'BRIEN, Patrick J. (California Exposition and State Fair Board of Directors)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 9. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 13—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2904.)

Apr. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3012.)

OLSEN, David (Independent System Operator Governing Board)

2012

Apr. 10—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 25. Term Ending December 31, 2012.

Jun. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Dec. 31—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

OLSEN, David (Independent System Operator Governing Board)

2013

Jan. 16—Reappointed by Governor, Effective January 19. Term Ending December 31,

2015.

Jan. 31—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Mar. 6—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 258.)

Apr. 8—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 432.)

ONDERKO, Timothy M. (California Housing Partnership Corporation)

2013

Jan. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 3. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Jan. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1734.)

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 1941.)

O'NEILL, Toni C. (Court Reporters Board of California)

2013

Jun. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 10. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 30—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3305.)

May 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Aves 36. Noes 0. Page 3464.)

ORTEGA, Adan (California Water Commission)

2013

Aug. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 28. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Sep. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 19—Withdrawn by Governor.

ORTEGA HUNTER, Sylvia (Deputy Director, Department of Parks and Recreation, Division of Boating and Waterways)

2013

Jul. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 1. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 10-Withdrawn by Governor.

ORTH, David L. (California Water Commission)

2013

Aug. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 27. Term Ending January 15, 2014.

Sep. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 15—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

Jan. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 27. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 26—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4153.)

Aug. 11—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4424.)

OWEN, Jan L. (Department of Business Oversight)

2013

Jul. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 1. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2983.)

May 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3439.)

PAGALING, Reginald S. (Native American Heritage Commission)

2013

Mar. 26—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 13. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 13—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2904.)

Apr. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3012.)

PANORA, Joseph A. (Director of Enterprise Information Services, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation)

2014

Apr. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 28. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor

May 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

PARAVAGNA, R. Michael (California Commission on Disability Access)

2013

Sep. 19—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 28. Term Ending January 1, 2014

Oct. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 1—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

Feb. 4—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 5. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Feb. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 3—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4249.)

Aug. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4473.)

PARKER, Jonathan P. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2012

Mar. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 26. Term Ending September 18, 2014.

Apr. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Dec. 5—Withdrawn by Governor.

PARKINSON, Ian (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2014

Jun. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 13. Term Ending May 15, 2015.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

PATTIZ, Norman J. (The Regents of the University of California)

2014

Mar. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 20. Term Ending March 1, 2026.

Apr. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4665.)

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 3. Page 4763.)

PECK, John (Board of Parole Hearings)

2011

Jan. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 2. Term Ending July 1, 2011.

Jan. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jan. 12—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 74.)

Jan. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 79.)

Aug. 8—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 16. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

Sep. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2012

Mar. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2954.)

Apr. 16—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 3162.)

2014

Aug. 27—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 29. Term Ending July 1, 2017.

Sep. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

PENNER, Linda M. (Chair, Board of State and Community Corrections)

2013

Sep. 3—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 3. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Sep. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3480.)

May 28—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3670.)

PENNER, Linda (Board of State and Community Corrections)

2012

Jul. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 25—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 687.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

PEPYS, Mary Noel (Board of Directors, Hastings College of the Law)

2012

Aug. 22—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 11. Term Ending September 11, 2024.

Oct. 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jul. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 3. Noes 0. Page 1734.)

ug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 1941.)

PERALTA, Frank C. (Boating and Waterways Commission)

2012

Feb. 29—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 6. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Mar. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 44.)

Jan. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 49.)

PEREZ, Consuelo M. (California State Lottery Commission)

2012

May 18—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 23. Term Ending November 6, 2013.

Jun. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Mar. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 264.)

Dec. 16—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 2. Term Ending November 6, 2018.

2014

Jan. 16—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

May 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3480.)

lay 28—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3671.)

PEREZ, Patricia C. (California Fair Employment and Housing Council)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 22. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3028.)

Apr. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3186.)

PETERMAN, Carla J. (Public Utilities Commission)

2013

Jan. 15—Appointed by Governor, Effective January 15, Term Ending January 1, 2019.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2561.)

Jan. 9—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2566.)

PETTIBONE, Katherine C. (Boating and Waterways Commission)

2014

Feb. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 3. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

ar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

PICKER, Michael (Public Utilities Commission)

2014

Jan. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 5. Term Ending January 1, 2015.

Mar. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4383.)

Aug. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4734.)

PINES, Denise (Medical Board of California)

2012

Aug. 29—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 21. Term Ending June 1, 2016.

Oct. 17—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 30—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2041.)

PINES, Karen B. (Board of Behavioral Sciences)

2013

Jun. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 5. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3407.)

May 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3491.)

POWERS DOUD, Jacqueline (Student Aid Commission)

2012

Aug. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 29. Term Ending December 31, 2015.

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 780.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

PRIEBE, Ted (Acupuncture Board)

2012

Dec. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 5. Term Ending June 1, 2013.

2013

Jan. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

pr. 12—Withdrawn by Governor.

PRINCE, Preston M. (California Housing Finance Agency)

2013

Dec. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 6. Term Ending September 26, 2019.

2014

Jan. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4666.)

Aug. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4734.)

QUINTERO, Armando M. (California Water Commission)

2014

Jul. 8—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Jul. 24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

RABBITT, David A. (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

Aug. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 19. Term Ending May 15, 2017.

Aug. 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3029.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3363.)

RADTKEY-GAITHER, Kathryn G. (Chief Deputy Director, State Department of State Hospitals)

2012

Aug. 9—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 9. Term Ending at the pleasure of the

Aug. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 560.)

Jul. 8—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 1699.)

RAMIREZ, Carmen (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Central Valley Region)

2013

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 30. Term Ending September 30,

2017. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Nov. 2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

aug. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4620.)

RAMIREZ, Maria Carmen (Commission on State Mandates)

2012

Apr. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 17. Term ending four years from second commission.

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 68.)

Feb. 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 30. Noes 0. Page 158.)

RAMIREZ, Nancy A. (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Nov. 26—Reappointed by Governor. Effective December 12. Term Ending November 20, 2017

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3522.)

Jun. 2—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3726.)

RAMOS, Carlos G. (Director, Department of Technology)

2013

Jul. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 1. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3125.)

May 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3490.)

RAMOS, Michael A. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2011

Nov. 10—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 4. Term Ending September 18, 2014.

2012

Jan. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Dec. 20—Withdrawn by Governor.

RANDLE, Tommy L. (State Park and Recreation Commission)

2013

Feb. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 19. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 6—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1260.)

Jun. 10—Question divided by Senator Nielsen.

Jul. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 1605.)

REDING, Dan D. (State Mining and Geology Board)

2012

Mar. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 26. Term Ending January 15, 2014.

Apr. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 153.)

Mar. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 295.)

RICE, B. Baxter (Alcoholic Beverage Control Appeals Board)

2012

Jun. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 8. Term Ending at the pleasure of the

Jun. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 560.)

May 2—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 770.)

RICHARDSON, Elizabeth (Board of Parole Hearings)

2013

Aug. 15—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 28. Term Ending July 1, 2016.

Sep. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 3764.)

un. 30—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 23. Noes 7. Page 4188.)

RICKERT, Mary E. (State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection)

2013

Mar. 6—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 20. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 23—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2633.)

Feb. 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 1. Page 2721.)

RITTER, Phillip Paul (California Housing Partnership Corporation)

2013

Jul. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending January 1, 2015.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3764.)

Jun. 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4051.)

RIVERA, Tom (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Santa Ana Region)

2012

Aug. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 6. Term Ending September 30, 2015.

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

ug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

RIVERA-HERNANDEZ, Cathryn (Agricultural Labor Relations Board)

2013

Jan. 15—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 17. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Jan. 31—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2022.)

Sep. 4—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 2141.)

ROBERTS, Brian Howard (Board of Parole Hearings)

2012

Jul. 5—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 10. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 780.)

May 16—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 2. Page 949.)

2014

Aug. 27—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 29. Term Ending July 1, 2017.

Sep. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

ROBERTS, Cheryl L. (State Building Standards Commission)

2013

Jan. 17—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 4. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2023.)

Sep. 9—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 2264.)

2014

Feb. 4—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 11. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Mar. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4383.)

Aug. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4503.)

ROBERTS, Steven R. (Board of Pilot Commissioners, Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and Suisun)

2013

Feb. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 7. Term Ending December 31,

Mar. 20-Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2023.)

Sep. 9—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 2264.)

RODDY, Peter J. (Alcoholic Beverage Control Appeals Board)

2013

Apr. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 2. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jun. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2834.)

Mar. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 30. Noes 0. Page 2902.)

RODRIGUEZ, Haydee (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2014

Jun. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 17. Term Ending November 20, 2016.

ul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

RODRIGUEZ, Refugio (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Jul. 9—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending November 20, 2016.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3522.)

un. 2—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3726.)

ROGERS, Santi J. (Director, Department of Developmental Services)

2014

Mar. 3—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 3. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

ROSENBERG, Richard A. (California Horse Racing Board)

2009

Sep. 23—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 6. Term Ending July 26, 2012.

Oct. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2010

Sep. 28—Withdrawn by Governor.

Oct. 6—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 6. Term Ending July 26, 2012.

Oct. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Oct. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 5223.) Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 5255.)

2012

Sep. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective September 27. Term Ending July 26,

2016.
—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Oct. 2013

Feb. 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 227.)

Apr. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 365.)

ROUILLARD, Shelley (Director, Department of Managed Health Care)

2013

Dec. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 2. Term Ending at the pleasure of

the Governor.

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jul. 3—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4249.)

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 4763.)

RUCKER, Patricia A. (State Board of Education)

2014

Jan. 16—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 16. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Jan. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 26—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4153.)

Aug. 11—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4423.)

SAITO, Bruce (State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection)

2013

Feb. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 19. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 6—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1260.)

Jun. 10—Question divided by Senator Nielsen.

Jul. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 26. Noes 8. Page 1605.)

SANCHEZ, Alex A. (California Housing Partnership Corporation)

2013

Dec. 17—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 14. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

2014

Jan. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 26—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4153.)

Aug. 11—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 4424.)

SANDEL, Eric (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Lahontan Region)

2013

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 28. Term Ending September 30, 2017.

Nov. 22—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4638.)

SANDOVAL, Nicolasa I. (State Board of Education)

2013

Jan. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 16. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Mar. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2561.)

Jan. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2579.)

SARACINO, Anthony (California Water Commission)

2014

Jul. 8—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 16. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

24—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

SARGEANT, Sean P. (California Veterans Board)

2014

Apr. 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 21. Term Ending January 15, 2015.

in. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

SASAKI, Kent K. (State Building Standards Commission)

2012

Dec. 8—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 11. Term Ending January 1, 2014.

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 479.)

Apr. 29—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 708.)

2014

Feb. 4—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 6. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Feb. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4383.)

Aug. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4503.)

SAWYER, WM. Gregory (Student Aid Commission)

2013

Feb. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 12. Term Ending October 30, 2016.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2835.)

Mar. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2889.)

SAYLOR, Donald (Commission on State Mandates)

2012

Feb. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 6. Term ending 4 years from 2nd commission.

Feb. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 69.)

Jan. 31—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 1. Page 103.)

SCHIFINO, Paul Gerard (Contractors' State License Board)

2013

Jun. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3199.)

May 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3440.)

SCHNEIDER, John J. (Board of Pilot Commissioners, Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and Suisun)

2013

Feb. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 7. Term Ending December 31, 2014.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 23—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2633.)

Feb. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 2757.)

SCHNEIDERMAN, Andrew A. (California Fair Employment and Housing Council)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 9. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3028.)

Apr. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3186.)

SCHUETZ, Richard J. (California Gambling Control Commission)

2013

Jan. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 2. Term Ending December 31, 2016.

Jan. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jul. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 1734.)

aug. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 1874.)

SCHWARTZ, Howard L. (Deputy Director, California Department of Human Resources)

2013

Jan. 22—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 22. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Jan. 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

May 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 877.)

May 24—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0.)

SCOTT, Janea A. (State Energy Resources Conservation and Development Commission)

2013

Apr. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 2. Term Ending January 6, 2016.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2679.)

Feb. 18—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 2765.)

SERNA, Phillip R. (State Air Resources Board)

2013

Jan. 29—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 4. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2605.)

Jan. 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2639.)

SERRANO-SEWELL, David M. (Medical Board of California)

2012

Aug. 29—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 11. Term Ending June 1, 2016.

Oct. 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 30—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2041.)

SHANAHAN, Lauri M. (State Personnel Board)

2012

Dec. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 14. Term Ending January 15, 2021.

2013

Jan. 31—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1457.)

Aug. 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 38. Noes 0. Page 1789.)

SHEN-URQUIDEZ, Martha (State Athletic Commission)

2013

Mar. 26—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 20. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2869.)

Mar. 28—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 28. Noes 0. Page 2997.)

SHERMAN, Richard W. (The Regents of the University of California)

2014

Jan. 17—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 17. Term Ending March 1, 2025.

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

ug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4665.)

Aug. 22—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 3. Page 4763.)

SHERRIFFS, Alexander C., Jr. (State Air Resources Board)

2012

Apr. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 13. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Apr. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 6—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 258.)

Mar. 11—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 1. Page 278.)

SHI, Nian (Acupuncture Board)

2012

Sep. 5—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 10. Term Ending June 1, 2013.

Oct. 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 959.)

May 29—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 1. Page 1147.)

in. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 12. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2984.)

May 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3330.)

SHIMOZAKI, Kenton (State Board of Education)

2014

Aug. 1—Appointed by Governor, Effective August 20, Term Ending July 31, 2015.

Sep. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

SHIOMOTO, Jean M. (Director, Department of Motor Vehicles)

2013

Oct. 30—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 5. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Nov. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jul. 3—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4249.)

Aug. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4472.)

SHORT, Randy (Boating and Waterways Commission)

2014

Feb. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 21. Term Ending January 15, 2015.

Mar. 5—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

SIERRA, Richard, Jr. (State Building Standards Commission)

2012

Mar. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 10. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Mar. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 122.)

Feb. 25—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 214.)

SILBERT, Mimi (Board of State and Community Corrections)

2012

Aug. 22—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 27. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 25—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 687.)

May 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 902.)

2014

Jul. 22—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 11. Term Ending July 1, 2017.

Aug. 26—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

SINGH, Amarik K. (Board of Parole Hearings)

2012

Aug. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 6. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Aug. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 780.)

May 16—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 2. Page 949.)

2014

Aug. 27—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 29. Term Ending July 1, 2017.

Sep. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

SINGH, Vimal J. (Associate Director, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Reception Center Institutions)

2013

Dec. 3—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 3. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

g. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4619.)

SLAVIK, Paul J. (Off–Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation Commission)

2012

Mar. 14—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 18. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

Apr. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 9—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 44.)

Jan. 10—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 49.)

SMITH, Laurie R. (Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training)

2012

Nov. 28—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 17. Term Ending September 18, 2014.

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 29—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2023.)

Sep. 9—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 39. Noes 0. Page 2264.)

SOLIS CORONEL, Myrian (State Park and Recreation Commission)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 15. Term Ending January 15, 2016.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2984.)

May 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3331.)

SOTELO, Dalila T. (California Housing Finance Agency)

2013

Dec. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 23. Term Ending September 26, 2019

2014

Jan. 16—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4666.)

Aug. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 4734.)

SPIVY-WEBER, Frances (State Water Resources Control Board)

2013

Mar. 13—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 18. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2561.)

Jan. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2580.)

SPRINGER, Nancy J. (Contractors' State License Board)

2013

Sep. 19—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 9. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Oct. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3199.)

May 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 32. Noes 0. Page 3440.)

STAINER, Michael D. (Director, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Division of Adult Institutions)

2013

Nov. 19—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 19. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4619.)

STONE, Daniel P. (Director, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Division of Adult Parole Operations)

2012

Nov. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 13. Term Ending at the pleasure

of the Governor.

Dec. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Sep. 11—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2346.)

Sep. 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 2409.)

STOUT, Linne (Director, Department of Community Services and Development)

2013

Apr. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 6. Term Ending at the pleasure of the

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2835.)

Apr. 28—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 3270.)

STRACK, Timothy D. (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

Jun. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 21. Term Ending May 15, 2017.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3029.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3363.)

STRAUS, Ilene W. (State Board of Education)

2013

Jan. 16—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 16. Term Ending January 15,

Mar. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2561.)

Jan. 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 2579.)

STRINGER, Charles M. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region)

2013

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 28. Term Ending September 30, 2017.

Nov. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4638.)

SUAREZ PAWLICKI, Emma (Central Valley Flood Protection Board)

2012

Apr. 16—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 4. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Apr. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Mar. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 5, Noes 0, Page 297.)

Mar. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 331.)

SUMNER, Nancy (Board of Governors of the California Community Colleges)

2014

Apr. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 10. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

May 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

SWEENEY, Marguerite (Workers' Compensation Appeals Boards)

2012

Mar. 12—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 12. Term ending 6 years years from second commission.

Mar. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 152.)

Feb. 28—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 1. Page 228.)

SWEISS, Fuad S. (Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission)

2013

May 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 18. Term Ending May 15, 2015.

Jul. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Apr. 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3029.)

May 5—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 3363.)

TAGAMI, Phillip H. (Medical Board of California)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 13. Term Ending June 1, 2016.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Oct. 24—Withdrawn by Governor.

TATAYON, Susan (Delta Stewardship Council)

2014

May 27—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 2. Term Ending February 3, 2018.

un. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

TAVAGLIONE, Joseph (California Transportation Commission)

2013

Feb. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 14. Term Ending February 1, 2017.

Apr. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2605.)

Jan. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2621.)

THOR, Linda M. (Western Interstate Commission for Higher Education)

2014

Jan. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective January 29. Term Ending October 12, 2015.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

TIDWELL, Millicent A. (Director, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Division of Rehabilitative Programs)

2013

Nov. 19—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 19. Term Ending at the pleasure

of the Governor.

Dec. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4620.)

TIFFANY-MORALES, Juliet D. (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Jul. 9—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 22. Term Ending November 20, 2016.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3522.)

Jun. 2—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3726.)

TOCHE, Diana (Undersecretary of Health Care Services, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation)

2014

May 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 20. Term Ending at the pleasure of the

Jun. 4—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

TRUITT, Gena (California Veterans Board)

2014

Apr. 25—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 28. Term Ending January 15, 2017.

9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

TURNER, Terri L. (Board of Parole Hearings)

2011

Aug. 9—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 15. Term Ending July 1, 2014.

Sep. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2012

Mar. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2954.)

Apr. 16—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 1. Page 3162.)

2014

Aug. 27—Reappointed by Governor. Effective August 29. Term Ending July 1, 2017.

Sep. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

UNTERMAN, Thomas E. (State Teachers' Retirement Board)

2013

Jun. 19—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 8. Term Ending December 31, 2015.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3480.)

May 27—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 3591.)

VILLINES, Michael N. (Central Valley Flood Protection Board)

2014

Jan. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective January 29. Term Ending January 1, 2018.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 4383.)

Aug. 14—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 4503.)

VIRBEL, Jayde W. (Associate Director, Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation, Division of Adult Institutions, Female Programs and Services)

2012

Sep. 27—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 27. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Oct. 17—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Sep. 11—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2346.)

Sep. 12—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2408.)

VON BLASINGAME, William (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Santa Ana Region)

2013

Oct. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 24. Term Ending September 30, 2016.

Nov. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4638.)

WADE, Richard (State Board of Forestry and Fire Protection)

2011

Oct. 20—Appointed by Governor. Effective November 7. Term Ending January 15, 2014.

Dec. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2012

Jun. 7—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3798.)

Aug. 9—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 28. Noes 6. Page 4432.)

2014

Mar. 11—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 26. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Apr. 7—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

WAGNER, John A. (Director, Department of Community Services and Development)

2012

Jun. 22—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 22. Term Ending at the pleasure of the

Jul. 19—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 1—Withdrawn by Governor.

WALLAUCH, John R. (Chief, Bureau of Automotive Repair)

2012

Feb. 13—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 13. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Mar. 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 68.)

Feb. 4—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 112.)

WARING, James T. (California Transportation Commission)

2012

Mar. 29—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 6. Term Ending February 1, 2015.

Apr. 27—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 19—Withdrawn by Governor.

WARREN, Stefanie (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region)

2013

Jul. 2—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 12. Term Ending September 30, 2013.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 28. Term Ending September 30, 2017

Nov. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3764.)

Jun. 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4051.)

WARREN, Linn G. (Director, Housing and Community Development)

2012

Feb. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 21. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Mar. 1—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Jan. 18—Withdrawn by Governor.

WASSERMAN, Robert Z. (San Francisco Bay Conservation and Development Commission)

2012

Feb. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 17. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

1-Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS. Mar.

2013

Jan. 17—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 68.)

Feb. 7—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 0. Page 125.)

WAY, Ellen S. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Colorado River Basin Region)

2012

26—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 20. Term Ending September 30, Nov. 2013.

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.) Aug.

26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.) Aug.

Oct. -Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 24. Term Ending September 30, 2017.

Nov. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4638.)

WENZEL, Joanne (Chief, Bureau for Private Postsecondary and Vocational Education)

2013

Jul. 11—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

6-Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS. Aug.

2014

May 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Aves 5. Noes 0. Page 3636.)

19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 34. Noes 0. Page 4022.)

WIELE, Douglas (California Commission on Disability Access)

2013

19—Appointed by Governor. Effective October 9. Term Ending January 1, 2014. Sep.

Oct. 29—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 1—Term of office expires pursuant to Government Code Section 1774(c)(2).

4—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 6. Term Ending January 1, 2017. Feb.

21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS. Feb.

3—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 4249.) 13—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 4473.)

WILKINS, Alisha (California Commission on the Status of Women and Girls)

2014

Jun. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 16. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

WILLIAMS, Kari C. (State Board of Barbering and Cosmetology)

2013

Apr. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 8. Term Ending January 1, 2017.

Apr. 30—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 20—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 2784.)

Mar. 6—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 2873.)

WILLIAMSON, Alicia M. (Commission on Teacher Credentialing)

2013

Jan. 19—Reappointed by Governor. Effective February 11. Term Ending November 20, 2016.

Feb. 15—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Jun. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1575.)

Aug. 15—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 1832.)

WILLIS, Ofelia A. (Commission on the Status of Women)

2014

Jun. 4—Appointed by Governor. Effective June 12. Term Ending July 1, 2015.

n. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

WILSON, Betty R. (California Commission on Disability Access)

2013

Feb. 28—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 7. Term Ending January 1, 2016.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1938.)

Sep. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2117.)

WINKEL, Steven R. (State Building Standards Commission)

2012

Dec. 8—Appointed by Governor. Effective December 11. Term Ending January 1, 2015.

Dec. 21—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Apr. 10—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 479.)

Apr. 29—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 36. Noes 0. Page 708.)

WINNER, Charles N. (California Horse Racing Board)

2012

Mar. 30—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 9. Term Ending July 26, 2015.

Apr. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Feb. 28—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 227.)

Apr. 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 35. Noes 0. Page 365.)

WINSLOW, Priscilla S. (Public Employment Relations Board)

2013

Jan. 30—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 7. Term Ending December 31, 2017.

Mar. 8—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 22—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 1939.)

Sep. 3—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 2118.)

WITTENBERG, Diane O. (State Park and Recreation Commission)

2014

Feb. 21—Appointed by Governor. Effective March 13. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Mar. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

WONG, Christina (Board of Behavioral Sciences)

2013

Jun. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 5. Term Ending June 1, 2017.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 8—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 3407.)

May 19—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3491.)

WRIGHT, Jamie (California Medical Board)

2013

Aug. 14—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 22. Term Ending June 1, 2014.

Aug. 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

May 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 4. Noes 0. Page 3480.)

May 23—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 3532.)

Jun. 4—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 2. Term Ending June 1, 2018.

Jul. 18—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

WRIGHT, Nancy S. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Colorado River Basin Region)

2012

Aug. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective September 1. Term Ending September 30,

Sep. 20—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

Aug. 15—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 1829.)

Aug. 26—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 37. Noes 0. Page 1969.)

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective October 24. Term Ending September 30, 2017.

Nov. 12—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4638.)

XAVIER, Joe G. (Department of Rehabilitation)

2014

Feb. 18—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 18. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

Feb. 21—Submitted by Governor, To Com. on RLS.

YANEZ, Elva (State Park and Recreation Commission)

2011

Apr. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective April 13. Term Ending January 15, 2014.

May 3—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

Aug. 24—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2036.)

Aug. 25—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 40. Noes 0. Page 2051.)

2014

Feb. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective March 1. Term Ending January 15, 2018.

Mar. 10—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

YEE, Lawrence K. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region)

2013

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 20. Term Ending September 30, 2017.

Nov. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0.)

Aug. 20—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 31. Noes 0. Page 4638.)

YIP, Felix Chi–Ming (Medical Board of California)

2013

Jan. 29—Appointed by Governor. Effective February 1. Term Ending June 1, 2014.

Feb. 11—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jan. 16—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2605.)

Jan. 21—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 2621.)

Jun. 4—Reappointed by Governor. Effective June 10. Term Ending June 1, 2018.

Jun. 13—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

YOUNG, Jeffrey S. (California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Central Coast Region)

2013

Oct. 21—Reappointed by Governor. Effective November 14. Term Ending September 30, 2017.

Nov. 25—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Aug. 14—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 1.)

Aug. 20—Question divided by Senator Anderson. Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 21. Noes 9. Page 4639.)

ZAKEWSKI, Katherine A. (Workers' Compensation Appeals Boards)

2014

Apr. 24—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 1. Term ending 6 years from second commission.

May 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

ZARRINNAM, Ali (Board of Parole Hearings)

2012

Jul. 5—Appointed by Governor. Effective July 10. Term Ending July 1, 2013.

Aug. 2—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2013

May 2—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 1. Page 780.)

May 6—Question divided by Senator Nielsen.

May 16—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 29. Noes 6. Page 950.)

Jul. 2—Reappointed by Governor. Effective July 15. Term Ending July 1, 2016.

Aug. 6—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Jun. 5—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 3. Noes 0. Page 3764.)

Jun. 30—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 24. Noes 7. Page 4187.)

ZHANG, Jesse Y. (State Board of Education)

2013

Aug. 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective August 12. Term Ending July 31, 2014.

Sep. 9—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

ZWISSLER, Alexander (San Francisco Bay Conservation and Development Commission)

2013

May 1—Appointed by Governor. Effective May 14. Term Ending at the pleasure of the Governor.

May 28—Submitted by Governor. To Com. on RLS.

2014

Mar. 27—From Committee: Be confirmed (Ayes 5. Noes 0. Page 2984.)

May 1—Confirmed by Senate. (Ayes 33. Noes 0. Page 3331.)

SENATE MEASURES LISTED BY AUTHORS

ANDER	SON—								
S.B.	8,	17,	30,	58,	130,	137,	140,	144,	145,
*148,	190,	*200,	255,	290,	*428,	451,	452,	453,	473,
514,	531,	543,	*545,	*554,	*560,	*604,	640,	*641,	*685,
*687,	*702,	718,	*725,	*779,	*797,	816,	826,	828,	833,
836,	838,	844,	*849,	850,	892,	910,	930,	*931,	*932,
*933,	*934,	939,	950,	972,	*974,	1002,	1058,	1079,	1099,
*1133,	1135,	*1152,	1154,	*1169,	*1191,	*1214,	*1240,	1278,	1295,
1304, S.C.A.	*1324, *13.	*1347, *14.	1356,	*1367,	*1385,	1438,	1446,	1461.	
S.C.A. S.C.R.	16.	*17.	25.	34.	38,	39,	40.	58,	*87.
92,	*97,	100,	116,	*118,	36, 141.	39,	40,	50,	.07,
S.J.R.	9,	*17,	31,	32.	141.				
S.R.	16,	29.	51,	32.					
		L S.B	3	0					
		L S.C.A.		2					
	*TOTAl	L S.C.R.		4					
		L S.J.R.		1					
	@ TOTAI	L S.B	3	0					
BEALL-	_								
S.B.	†13,	*22,	52,	59,	*111,	126,	*131,	137,	140,
*156,	158,	*172,	181,	182,	183,	184,	*215,	*216,	*217,
*220,	241,	255,	259,	274,	*277,	*320,	*326,	330,	343,
*346,	*347,	*350,	*355,	368,	468,	515,	528,	537,	577,
596,	*625,	*626,	*628,	*629,	*631,	640,	666,	682,	745,
788,	816,	824,	825,	831,	836,	*838,	840,	850, *070	866,
899, *1045.	913, *1046.	*924, *1067,	*926, *1068.	*943, *1071.	967, 1099,	969, *1160,	972, *1161,	*979, 1178,	993, 1230,
1231,	1232.	*1268,	*1269,	1384,	1441,	1460.	1462,	1463,	1464,
1465.	1232,	1200,	120),	1304,	1441,	1400,	1402,	1405,	1404,
S.C.R.	34,	*37,	39,	48,	50,	*58,	*99.	111,	116,
128,	*134.	,	,	-,	,	,	,	,	-,
S.J.R.	1,	2,	5,	8,	15,	*18,	22.		
S.R.	10,	*15,	28,	40,	*46,	54,	60.		
		L S.B							
		L S.B		1					
		L S.C.R.		4					
		L S.J.R. L S.R		1 2					
	@ TOTAL								
BERRYI									
		50	1.4.4	*152	*154	200	*202	*417	422
S.B. *427	17,	58,	144,	*153,	*154,	206,	*392,	*417, *536	423,
*437, *579,	451, *583,	452, 602,	453, *607,	*471, *642,	485, *679,	*504, 687,	531, *707,	*536, 718,	537, *732,
741,	749,	*757,	*787,	817,	818,	819,	820,	842,	866.
928,	*930.	*947.	*960.	*961,	982,	*1013,	1079,	*1106,	*1162,
*1308,	*1361,	1364,	1379,	1410,	1459,	1460,	1466,	1467.	,
			,	-,	,				

^{*}Indicates original lead author.
†Indicates amended lead author.
#Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored.
@ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

	HILL—C	ontinued							
S.C.R.	16,	25,	*36,	42,	49,	70,	92,	94,	100,
*112,	116,	117.							
S.J.R.	†5,	8,	9,	16,	25.				
S.R.	12,	20,	53.	6					
		L S.B L S.C.R.		.6 2					
		L S.J.R.		1					
		L S.B		6					
BLOCK-	_								
S.B.	5,	30,	52,	59,	115,	126,	140,	231,	241,
259,	*316,	*325,	*367,	368,	*378,	*385,	391,	*397,	418,
*419,	*473,	*479,	*502,	514,	*527,	*543,	*547,	*576,	640,
651,	*657,	*676,	682,	*683,	*696,	*705,	*714,	718,	722,
*733,	*758,	*765,	*769,	770,	815,	821,	822,	823,	836,
840,	844,	*847,	*850,	866,	*911,	926,	*939,	948,	1005,
*1061,	*1062,	*1063,	1153,	1165,	1174,	*1222,	*1234,	*1295,	*1369,
*1382, S.C.A.	*1395, 5.	*1401,	*1416,	*1425,	1440,	1459,	1466,	1467.	
S.C.A. S.C.R.	3. 8.	16,	22,	*28,	39,	45,	48,	56,	71,
92,	99,	101,	111,	115,	116,	117,	*121,	128.	/1,
S.J.R.	1,	2,	15,	18.	*22.	117,	121,	120.	
S.R.	10,	18,	40.	,					
	*TOTA	L S.B	4	.0					
		L S.C.R.		2					
		L S.J.R.		1					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	4	.0					
CALDE	RON—								
S.B.	*30,	†34,	*119,	140,	†214,	233,	*237,	*251,	254,
*281,	*310,	*317,	*441,	*485,	*487,	*526,	537,	*552,	*595,
*632,	640,	*739,	*777,	*799,	817,	818,	819,	820,	972,
1005,	*1042,	*1092,	*1118,	*1180,	*1254,	*1279,	*1318,	*1321.	
S.C.R. S.J.R.	*12. 1,	-	0	15	18.				
S.J.K. S.R.	*5,	5, 10,	8, *25.	15,	10.				
D.IX.	,	L S.B		25					
		L S.B		2					
		L S.C.R.		1					
	*TOTA	L S.R		2					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	2	27					
CANNE	LLA—								
S.B.	7,	8,	11,	17,	*58,	59,	60,	90,	140,
141,	*144,	151,	176,	*196,	*207,	232,	*255,	*275,	*302,
*314,	*339,	*403,	*446,	*478,	486,	*507,	*591,	640,	*644,
718,	*741,	745,	770,	777,	788,	814,	817,	818,	819,
820,	836,	838,	*841,	842,	866,	*898,	913,	920,	*927,
936,	967,	*971,	982,	1013,	1099,	*1140,	*1151,	*1216,	*1237,

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

CANNE	LLA—Co	ontinued							
*1255,	1259,		*1316,	*1339,	1345,	*1359,	*1375,	1379,	*1398,
1410.									
S.C.A.	15.					20			
S.C.R. *77,	8, 92,	16, 94,	22,	*23,	*35,	39,	41,	50,	70,
S.J.R.	92, 5,	94, 8,	101, 9,	116, 18,	117. 25.				
S.R.	*11,	12,	*27,	28,	32,	40,	53.		
D.I.C.	,	L S.B		1	32,	10,	55.		
	* TOTA	L S.C.R.		3					
		L S.R		2					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	3	1					
CORBE	TT—								
S.B.	*12,	43,	*45,	*46,	59,	*64,	*107,	*109,	*123,
*124,	*130,	140,	*204,	*205,	254,	259,	*272,	*292,	*358,
*359,	*426,	*454,	*469,	*501,	*556,	592,	640,	*648,	659,
*674,	682,	*776,	821,	822,	823,	826, *1145	*836,	866, *1286	*894,
*895, 1304,	939, 1352.	*1057, 1358.	1101, 1441.	1129, 1442,	1132, 1443.	*1145, 1444,	*1146, 1466,	*1286, 1467.	*1287,
S.C.A.	*8,	*9.	1441,	1772,	1773,	1777,	1400,	1407.	
S.C.R.	*11,	16,	30,	*32,	39,	40,	*47,	48,	62,
*78,	*80,	92,	*93,	94,	115,	116,	*124,	*125.	
S.J.R.	1,	2,	18,	31.					
S.R.	*2,	8,	10,	18,	40,	*42.			
		L S.B L S.C.A.		1					
		L S.C.A. L S.C.R.		2 8					
		L S.R		2					
		L S.B		1					
CORRE	A—								
S.B.	8,	21,	22,	*26,	*27,	*29,	30,	31,	52,
126,	140,	*141,	*158,	160,	176,	*178,	*179,	*180,	*231,
233,	*245,	254,	285,	286,	*289,	290,	*296,	318,	354,
*357,	*376,	*386,	391,	396,	*465,	*523,	537,	*555,	585,
*658,	*678,	682,	*693,	*694,	*706,	*713,	717,	*719,	*720,
*722, *843,	*723, 844,	777, *845,	815, 850,	817, 866,	818, *896,	819, *906,	820, 911,	836, *916,	*839, 923,
*928,	939,	948,	972,	1023,	1099,	1137,	1150,	1153,	*1178,
*1181,	1210,	*1224,	*1226,	*1262,	1273,	1274,	1349,	1356,	*1362,
*1366,	*1390,	1422,	1451,	1459.	5,	,	,	,	- ,
S.C.A.	10.		,						
S.C.R.	8,	15,	16,	22,	*26,	28,	*34,	*39,	45,
48,	50,	*85,	99,	101,	*111,	115,	*116,	122,	137.
S.J.R.	*8,	*19,	*32.						

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

S.R.	* TOTAL	18, L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R. L S.R	4 	*53. 3 6 3 3 3					
DE LEÓ	N—								
S.B.	4,	22,	*37,	*38,	*39,	47,	*53,	59,	107,
140,	160,	†174,	189,	*199,	255,	260,	270,	*284,	*285,
*313,	323,	*369,	*371,	391,	†396,	400,	*402,	*408,	*444,
514,	*532,	*590,	*606,	651,	755,	*768,	*783,	*798,	*805,
*808,	*812,	817,	818,	819,	820,	844,	848,	866,	892,
935,	*967,	972,	*1002,	1005,	*1018,	*1030,	*1031,	*1086,	1101,
*1121,	*1201,	1210,	*1275,	†1356,	1384,	*1402,	*1426,	1441,	1442,
*1443,	*1444,	1461,	1465.						
S.C.A.	5.								
S.C.R.	15,	28,	39,	48,	72,	99,	101,	*103,	115,
116,	*120,	*122.							
S.J.R.	1,	2,	5,	8,	18,	*21,	23,	*26,	31.
S.R.	10,	18,	40,	43,	*44,	45,	51,	*63.	
	*TOTA	L S.B	3	5					
	†TOTA	L S.B		3					
	*TOTA	L S.C.R.		3					
	*TOTA	L S.J.R.		2					
	*TOTA	L S.R		2					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	3	8					
DESAIII	LNIER—								
		22,	50	50	107	4110	*122	120	140
S.B. *142,	1, *151,	181,	52,	59, 183,	107,	†110, 241,	*133,	138, *293.	140, *299,
	323,		182,		184, 384,		242,	,	,
320, *509,	323, *544,	332,	338,	*341,		*391,	*425,	*466,	*486,
691,	*717,	*570, 735,	577, 745,	*613, *747,	617, 755,	622, *761,	651, 770,	*652, *782,	*673, 783,
788,	*792,	*803,	*809,	816,	824,	825,	844,	848,	866,
883,	*913,	918,	941,	962,	*969,	*978,	1000,	1040,	1053,
*1077,	1132,	*1147,	1178,	*1183,	1189,	1203,	1230,	1231,	1232,
*1077,	*1260,	1272,	*1301,	*1183,	*1348,	*1372,		*1405,	*1418,
1424,	*1446,	*1455,	1460,	1462,	1463,	1464,	1381, 1465.	1403,	1410,
S.C.A.	*1446,	10.	1400,	1402,	1403,	1404,	1403.		
S.C.A. S.C.R.	*0, *2,	*8.	15	22,	39,	*43,	*44,	92,	100
S.C.R. 116,	117.	٠٠٥,	15,	22,	39,	43,	-44,	92,	108,
S.J.R.	117.	2	5,	*11,	15,	16	18,	*24,	27.
S.J.K.	1,	2,	3,	⁻ 11,	13,	16,	16,		21.

^{*}Indicates original lead author. †Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

DESAUI S.R.	† TOTAL * TOTAL * TOTAL	17, L S.B L S.B L S.C.A. L S.C.R. L S.J.R.	20, 3	9 1 1 4 2	40,	54.			
EMMER S.B.	SON— 56,	58,	69,	105,	*128,	*137,	*169,	181,	182,
183.	184,	*206,	*225,	*226,	*294,	*295,	*332,	*337,	*372,
*409.	*424.	451,	452,	453,	*468,	509,	*519,	531,	*587.
*588, 825.	602,	*701,	*724,	*772,	787,	821,	822,	823,	824,
S.C.R.	16,	*21.							
S.J.R.	8,	9,	*16.						
S.R.	*20.								
		L S.B		-					
		L S.C.R.		1					
		L S.J.R.		1					
		L S.R L S.B		1					
		L S.D	2	U					
EVANS-									
S.B.	30,	52,	*59,	*121,	141,	*197,	199,	*241,	*345,
365,	391,	*406,	†439, *754	528,	574,	*599, *704	602,	*617,	666,
682, 836,	*697, 899,	700, 967,	*754, 970,	770, 972,	777, *996,	*794, *1003,	*802, 1005,	814, 1014,	826, *1017,
*1040,	1053,	*1095,	*1193,	*1206,	†1271,	1304,	*1305,	*1344,	1345,
1364,	*1381,	*1428.	*1445.	*1457,	1459,	1465.	1303,	1344,	1343,
S.C.R.	*19.	*22.	30,	39,	40,	45,	62,	68,	71,
*88,	92,	*94,	101,	*108,	*113,	116,	117,	*135,	*140.
S.J.R.	1,	2,	18,	22.					
S.R.	8,	10,	*17,	18,	40.				
		L S.B							
		L S.B		2					
		L S.C.R.		8					
		L S.R L S.B		1					
		L S.D	2	1					
FULLER		17	20	50	50	*1.42	144	*150	*175
S.B.	8,	17, *246	30,	58, *224	59,	*143,	144,	*159,	*175,
225, 531,	234, *561,	*246, 616,	290, 646,	*334, *668,	415, 687,	451, *698,	452, 718,	453, *729,	*489, 741,
*763,	*784,	787,	814,	842,	866,	901,	902,	903,	904,
998,	1013,	*1044,	*1056,	*1072,	1079,	*1080,	*1090,	*1229,	*1289,
*1290,	1345,	*1364,	1379,	*1421,	*1447,	*1448,	*1449,	*1450,	1458.
S.C.R.	†4,	16,	22,	25,	39,	41,	*42,	49,	56,
*65,	*91,	92,	99,	100,	101,	*106,	108,	116,	117,
*119,	*126.								

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

SENATE WEEKLY HISTORY WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2014

FULLER	R—Contir	nued							
S.J.R.	5,	8,	9,	25.					
S.R.	12,	32.	,	23.					
D.IX.		L S.B	26	5					
		L S.C.R.							
		L S.C.R.		-					
	@ TOTAL								
CADIF		5.5.5.	2	•					
GAINES		*16	*17	21	50	50	*105	100	*107
S.B.	*14,	*16,	*17,	31,	58,	59,	*125,	126,	*127,
*136,	144,	*147,	151,	*167,	*214,	216,	*268,	*273,	*278,
281,	302,	*329,	330,	*384,	423,	425,	451,	452,	453,
486,	531,	*551,	574,	*621,	*623,	630,	659,	669,	687,
718,	741,	743,	745,	787,	788,	*832,	842,	846,	866,
898,	*908,	*917,	*918,	928,	930,	*954,	*956,	*958,	969,
972,	974,	*976,	981,	997,	1015,	*1024,	1066,	1074,	1075,
1079,	1152,	*1173,	1294,	1309,	*1331,	1364,	*1376,	1379,	1410,
*1437,	*1454,	1458.	25	**22	20	40	* 50		0.2
S.C.R.	15,	16,	25,	*33,	39,	49,	*53,	*55,	92,
99,	*101,	104,	*114,	116,	*131,	*139.			
S.J.R.	5,	8,	9,	25.					
S.R.	28,	*61.	2						
		L S.B							
		L S.C.R.							
	@ TOTAL	LS.R							
		L S.B		L					
GALGIA	ANI—								
S.B.	59,	†90,	107,	144,	*176,	*194,	*202,	*213,	287,
*348,	*398,	*449,	*450,	485,	*503,	*525,	*549,	*562,	*563,
*615,	640,	*662,	*688,	741,	743,	745,	*748,	*756,	*771,
777,	788,	*813,							
*829,	*830,	015,	817,	818,	819,	820,	821,	822,	823,
0.7		836,	841,	*846,	819, 866,	820, 913,	821, *920,	*937,	823, *938,
967,	969,	836, 972,	841, *989,	*846, 992,	819, 866, *1015,	820, 913, 1023,	821, *920, *1051,	*937, *1066,	823, *938, *1091,
*1120,	969, *1144,	836, 972, *1149,	841,	*846,	819, 866,	820, 913,	821, *920,	*937,	823, *938,
*1120, 1451,	969, *1144, 1466,	836, 972,	841, *989,	*846, 992,	819, 866, *1015,	820, 913, 1023,	821, *920, *1051,	*937, *1066,	823, *938, *1091,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A.	969, *1144, 1466, 3.	836, 972, *1149, 1467.	841, *989, *1163,	*846, 992, 1253,	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R.	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30,	836, 972, *1149,	841, *989,	*846, 992,	819, 866, *1015,	820, 913, 1023,	821, *920, *1051,	*937, *1066,	823, *938, *1091,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116,	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128.	836, 972, *1149, 1467.	841, *989, *1163,	*846, 992, 1253, *69,	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116, S.J.R.	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128. 2,	836, 972, *1149, 1467. 42,	841, *989, *1163, *61,	*846, 992, 1253, *69, *34.	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116,	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128. 2, 8,	836, 972, *1149, 1467. 42, 15, 10,	841, *989, *1163, *61, 18, 14,	*846, 992, 1253, *69, *34. 18,	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116, S.J.R.	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128. 2, 8, *TOTA	836, 972, *1149, 1467. 42, 15, 10, L S.B	841, *989, *1163, *61, 18, 14,	*846, 992, 1253, *69, *34. 18,	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116, S.J.R.	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128. 2, 8, *TOTA	836, 972, *1149, 1467. 42, 15, 10, L S.B	841, *989, *1163, *61, 18, 14, 39,	*846, 992, 1253, *69, *34. 18,	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116, S.J.R.	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128. 2, 8, *TOTA! *TOTA!	836, 972, *1149, 1467. 42, 15, 10, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R.	841, *989, *1163, *61, 18, 14, 39	*846, 992, 1253, 1253, *69, *34. 18, 91	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116, S.J.R.	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128. 2, 8, *TOTA *TOTA *TOTA	836, 972, *1149, 1467. 42, 15, 10, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R.	841, *989, *1163, *61, 18, 14, 39	*846, 992, 1253, *69, *34. 18, 7, 1	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116, S.J.R.	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128. 2, 8, *TOTA! †TOTA! *TOTA!	836, 972, *1149, 1467. 42, 15, 10, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R.	841, *989, *1163, *61, 18, 14, 39	*846, 992, 1253, *69, *34. 18, 91	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116, S.J.R.	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128. 2, 8, *TOTA *TOTA *TOTA	836, 972, *1149, 1467. 42, 15, 10, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R.	841, *989, *1163, *61, 18, 14, 39	*846, 992, 1253, *69, *34. 18, 91	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116, S.J.R.	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128. 2, 8, *TOTA! *TOTA! *TOTA! *TOTA!	836, 972, *1149, 1467. 42, 15, 10, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R.	841, *989, *1163, *61, 18, 14, 39	*846, 992, 1253, *69, *34. 18, 91	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,
*1120, 1451, S.C.A. S.C.R. 116, S.J.R. S.R.	969, *1144, 1466, 3. 30, 128. 2, 8, *TOTA! *TOTA! *TOTA! *TOTA!	836, 972, *1149, 1467. 42, 15, 10, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R.	841, *989, *1163, *61, 18, 14, 39	*846, 992, 1253, *69, *34. 18, 91	819, 866, *1015, *1283,	820, 913, 1023, *1284,	821, *920, *1051, *1370,	*937, *1066, *1399,	823, *938, *1091, 1410,

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

HANCO	CK—Co	ntinued							
*300,	323,	374,	*379,	391,	*396,	430,	*438,	486,	*513,
514,	567,	649,	654,	*659,	*660,	*691,	*692,	727,	*730,
755,	770,	777,	783,	809,	836,	844,	848,	†883,	*892,
899,	933,	962,	969,	1010,	1014,	1022,	1023,	*1029,	1097,
1132,	1135,	*1141,	*1154,	*1157,	1174,	*1184,	*1198,	*1199,	*1221,
*1227,	1272,	*1274,	*1300,	1349,	*1352,	*1363,	1372,	*1391,	*1396,
*1400,	1458,	1461.							
S.C.A.	*11.								
S.C.R.	8,	22,	30,	39,	44,	48,	62,	67,	115,
116.									
S.J.R.	1,	2,	5,	*12,	*15,	18.			
S.R.	8,	10,	18,	40,	60.				
	*TOTA	L S.B	3	5					
	†TOTA	L S.B		1					
	*TOTA	L S.C.A.		1					
		L S.J.R.		2					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	3	6					
HERNA	NDEZ—								
S.B.	*18,	*20.	*28,	*138,	141,	*161	101	102	102
з.в. 184,	†211,	*20,	*271,	*351,	352,	*161, *421,	181, *429,	182, *455,	183, *491,
*492.	*493.	494.	*508.	*534.	*639.	663.	*681.	*703.	*773.
†777,	816,	817,	818,	819,	820,	821,	822,	823,	824,
825,	866,	*959,	*964,	*973,	*983,	*986,	993,	*1004,	*1037,
*1039,	*1081,	*1100,	*1124,	*1215,	1230,	1231,	1232,	*1238,	*1276,
*1298,	*1322,	*1340.	*1374,	1462,	1463,	1464,	1465,	1466,	1467.
S.C.A.	*5.	1540,	1374,	1402,	1405,	1404,	1405,	1400,	1407.
S.C.R.	17,	*24,	*31,	34,	*57,	*63,	*110,	115,	116,
122.	17,	21,	31,	51,	57,	05,	110,	115,	110,
S.J.R.	8,	15,	18,	26,	31.				
S.R.	10,	40.	,	,					
		L S.B	3	8					
		L S.B		2					
		L S.C.A.		1					
		L S.C.R.		5					
		L S.B		0					
HILL—									
		* 10	50		50	*115	*100	105	#120
S.B.	11,	*48,	52,	*55,	59,	*115,	*132,	135,	*139,
140,	*269,	*291,	*318,	323,	*338,	376,	391,	*407,	*434,
†445,	*472,	*482,	*506,	537,	*538,	*557,	*589,	†594,	*598,
*611,	*636,	640,	*661,	*684,	691,	*699,	718,	731,	*762,
785,	821,	822, *000	823,	*831,	*835,	836, *1027	850, *1064	866,	*893,
896, *1240	899,	*900,	*915,	955, *1251	*968,	*1027,	*1064,	1101,	1200,
*1249,	1266,	*1311,	*1328,	*1351,	1371,	1388,	*1389,	*1409,	*1415,
*1430, 1467.	*1433,	1441,	1442,	1443,	1444,	*1451,	1458,	1459,	1466,
S.C.R.	8,	22,	34,	*46,	92,	111	116	*133.	
S.C.R. S.J.R.	o, 1,	22,	18,	22,	92, 27.	111,	116,	133.	
S.J.K.	1,	۷,	10,	42,	۷1.				

^{*}Indicates original lead author.
†Indicates amended lead author.
#Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored.
@ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

SENATE WEEKLY HISTORY WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2014

HILL—	Continued	l							
S.R.	10,	15, L S.B	18, 4	40,	60.				
		L S.B		2					
	@ TOTAL	L S.C.R. L S.B		2 4					
HIEGO									
HUESO-		±26	±117	126	±124	±162	±171	222	224
S.B. †253,	21, 285,	†36, †322,	†117, †397,	126, †401,	†134, †444,	†163, †488,	†171, †522,	233, 537,	234, 640,
666,	682,	722,	745,	788,	†806,	815,	840,	848,	850,
866,	928,	948,	972,	1023,	*1109,	*1112,	*1115,	*1139,	*1150,
*1167,	*1171,	*1187,	*1192,	*1194,	*1202,	*1213,	*1228.	*1250.	*1265,
*1280,	*1292,	*1297,	*1330,	1345,	1356,	*1383,	*1397,	1422,	1451,
1459.									
S.C.R.	34,	*38,	*40,	*48,	*50,	51,	68,	71,	*82,
*86,	*90,	92,	*107,	108,	115,	116,	122.		
S.J.R.	18,	31.							
S.R.	28,	40.	_						
		L S.B		1					
		L S.B		3 8					
	@ TOTAL	L S.C.R.		4					
	erom	L D.D	3	7					
HUFF—									
S.B.	8,	17,	31,	58,	105,	225,	235,	290,	302,
S.B. *336,	8, *373,	*422,	*423,	429,	*451,	*452,	*453,	*481,	531,
S.B. *336, *559,	8, *373, *669,	*422, 687,	*423, 718,	429, *737,	*451, 787,	*452, *834,	*453, 842,	*481, 866,	531, 898,
S.B. *336, *559, 901,	8, *373, *669, 928,	*422, 687, *946,	*423, 718, 955,	429, *737, †971,	*451, 787, *981,	*452, *834, *982,	*453, 842, 1013,	*481, 866, *1022,	531, 898, *1035,
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070,	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074,	*422, 687, *946, 1075,	*423, 718, 955, 1079,	429, *737, †971, *1082,	*451, 787, *981, *1136,	*452, *834, *982, 1151,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200,	531, 898,
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255,	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266,	*422, 687, *946,	*423, 718, 955,	429, *737, †971,	*451, 787, *981,	*452, *834, *982,	*453, 842, 1013,	*481, 866, *1022,	531, 898, *1035,
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266,	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288,	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294,	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317,	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388.	531, 898, *1035, *1251,
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3,	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288,	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294,	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317,	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41,	531, 898, *1035, *1251,
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49,	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92,	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288,	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101,	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104,	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388.	531, 898, *1035, *1251,
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3,	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288,	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294,	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317,	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41,	531, 898, *1035, *1251,
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8,	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9,	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23,	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32.	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127,	531, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137.
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9,	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9,	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22,	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32.	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127,	531, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137.
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9,	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9, 12, L. S.B	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22,2	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32. *30,	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127,	531, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137.
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9, *TOTAI	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9, 12, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R.	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22, 2	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32. *30,	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127,	531, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137.
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9, *TOTAI *TOTAI	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9, 12, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R.	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22, 2	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32. *30, 8	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127,	531, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137.
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9, *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9, 12, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R.	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22, 2	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32. *30, 8 1 4	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127,	531, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137.
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9, *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9, 12, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R.	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22, 2	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32. *30, 8	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127,	531, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137.
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9, *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9, 12, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R.	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22, 2	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32. *30, 8 1 4	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127,	531, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137.
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R. 63.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9, *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9, 12, L S.B L S.C.R. L S.C.R. L S.J.R. L S.B	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22, 2 2 59,	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32. *30, 8 1 4 2 8 9	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116, *31,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117, *34,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122, *35,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127, *37,	531, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137. *57,
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R. 63.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9, *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9, 12, L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R. L S.R L S.B	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22, 2 2 59, *418,	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32. *30, 8 1 4 2 8 9	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116, *31,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117, *34,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122, *35,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127, *37,	\$31, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137. *57,
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R. 63.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9, *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI @ TOTAI ON— 11, *400, *550,	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9, 12, L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R. L S.B L S.B	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22,	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32. *30, 8 1 4 2 8 9	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116, *31,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117, *34,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122, *35,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127, *37, *340, *505, *727,	\$31, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137. *57, *57,
S.B. *336, *559, 901, *1070, 1255, S.C.A. S.C.R. 49, S.J.R. S.R. 63.	8, *373, *669, 928, 1074, *1266, 10. *3, 92, 8, *9, *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI *TOTAI	*422, 687, *946, 1075, *1288, 16, 99, *9, 12, L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R. L S.R L S.B	*423, 718, 955, 1079, *1294, 19, 101, *23, *22, 2 2 59, *418,	429, *737, †971, *1082, *1317, 22, *104, 32. *30, 8 1 4 2 8 9	*451, 787, *981, *1136, 1339, 25, 116, *31,	*452, *834, *982, 1151, *1378, 34, 117, *34,	*453, 842, 1013, *1185, *1379, 39, 122, *35,	*481, 866, *1022, 1200, 1388. *41, *127, *37,	\$31, 898, *1035, *1251, 42, 137. *57,

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

JACKSC	N—Cont								
*1190,	*1203,	1217,	*1261,	1272,	1304,	1345,	*1349,	*1407,	*1411,
*1417,	1458.	22	*27	*30,	10	*60	60	02	116
S.C.R. 117,	16, 121.	22,	*27,	*30,	48,	*62,	68,	92,	116,
S.J.R.	1,	*2.	5,	18.	22.	31.			
S.R.	*6,	8,	*10,	18,	40,	54,	*55,	60.	
		L S.B		.0					
		L S.B		1					
		L S.C.R. L S.J.R.		3					
		L S.J.K. L S.R		3					
	@ TOTAL			.1					
	_								
KNIGHT				405			404	400	100
S.B.	17,	*19,	58, *227	105, *228.	145, *229.	*157,	181,	182, *290.	183,
184, *312,	*186, *328,	*187, *412,	*227, *413,	*414,	*415,	*230, 423,	255, 451,	452,	*303, 453,
514,	*531,	*533,	*565,	*582,	*653,	687,	718,	722,	787,
815,	824,	825,	*842,	866,	*905,	*922,	948,	*995,	*997,
*998,	*1001,	1013,	*1074,	*1075,	1079,	1097,	*1113,	*1126,	*1134,
1207,	1230,	1231,	1232,	*1235,	1278,	*1282,	*1293,	*1327,	*1354,
1379, S.C.R.	1440, *16,	1461, 25,	1462, 39,	1463, 46,	1464. *49.	*59.	*60.	92,	*100,
3.C.K. 107,	116.	23,	39,	40,	49,	. 39,	100,	92,	100,
S.J.R.	*3,	9.							
S.R.	*29.								
		L S.B		8					
		L S.C.R.		5					
		L S.J.R. L S.R		1					
	@ TOTAL			8					
LARA—									
S.B.	*23,	31,	59,	131,	141,	*146,	*150,	151,	*160,
*208, *433,	*253, *447,	260, 486.	*265, *498.	270, *524.	280, *597,	285, *605,	*323, 619,	396, *627.	397, *638,
*640,	*663,	*682,	691,	*712,	*715,	*716,	*726,	*744,	745,
*781,	788,	*793,	*795,	*800,	*804,	*811,	814,	836,	*840,
850,	866,	892,	894,	924,	926,	969,	972,	1000,	*1005,
1010,	*1094,	*1111,	1116,	1125,	*1159,	*1174,	*1204,	*1210,	*1248,
*1273,	*1310,	1345,	*1350,	1356,	1358,	†1392,	1393,	1405,	*1441,
*1442, S.C.A.	1443, 5,	1444. *12.							
S.C.A. S.C.R.	5, 48,	*12. 51,	*84,	92,	99,	*109,	*115,	116,	122.
S.J.R.	1,	2,	5,	8,	18,	21,	26,	31.	122.
	ŕ				ŕ				

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

SENATE WEEKLY HISTORY WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2014

LARA—	-Continue	ed							
S.R.	10,		18,	28,	40,	49,	*51,	53,	54.
		L S.B		4					
		L S.B		1					
		L S.C.A. L S.C.R.		1 3					
		L S.R		2					
		L S.B		.5					
LENO—	_								
S.B.	4,	†18,	47,	*52,	53,	59,	*#65,	111,	113,
126,	138,	*140,	141,	*233,	241,	*249,	254,	*274,	323,
375,	391,	400,	405,	*448,	*461,	*467,	*475,	516,	528,
*529,	*566,	*580,	*603,	*612,	*618,	*635,	*649,	651,	*654,
*672, 892,	691, 911,	723, *935,	*746, *962,	770, *965,	826, 970,	840, 980,	844, 1000,	*#851, 1010,	†#852,
*1019,	1027,	*1038,	1040,	*1058,	*1119,	1125,	1132,	1136,	1014, *1153,
*1182,	*1217,	*1241,	1253,	*1271,	1272,	*1278,	*1296,	1304,	*1306,
*1335,	*1371,	1381,	*1404,	1438,	*1439,	*1453,	1458.	,	,
S.C.A.	*3,	5,	7.						
S.C.R.	22,	28,	39,	50,	51,	92,	99,	116,	117,
121,	128.	2	_	1.5	10	*20	22	21	
S.J.R. S.R.	1, 10,	2, 14,	5, *18,	15, 40,	18, *47,	*20, *49.	22, 55.	31.	
S.K.		L S.B		,	47,	۳۷,	33.		
		L S.B		2					
		L S.B		3					
		L S.C.A.		1					
		L S.J.R.		1					
	*TOTAL	L S.R		3					
	@ IOIA	L 3.D	4	·1					
LIEU—									
S.B.	*2,	3,	*6,	30,	*49,	*50,	52,	*57,	†62,
*118,	*122,	126,	135,	140,	*162,	†198,	*209,	240,	*256,
*258,	*266,	*280,	286,	*288,	†304,	†305,	†308,	†309,	313,
*315, *511,	323, 516,	*333, *558,	*353, *569,	*370, *573,	*377, †592,	*388, *593,	391, *600,	396, 640,	*500, *650,
651,	720,	723,	*767,	770,	809,	810,	815,	817,	818,
819,	820,	821,	822,	823,	*828,	836,	948,	955,	*966,
972,	*975,	*980,	982,	1132,	1152,	*1155,	*1242,	*1243,	*1244,
*1245,	*1246,	*1247,	1253,	*1272,	*1323,	*1356,	*1388,	1422,	*1432,
1466,	1467.		1.0	22	26	4.5	46		4.00
S.C.R.	8,	*15,	16,	22, 122,	39, *122	45,	48,	*51,	*68,
70, S.J.R.	92, 1,	*105, 5,	116, *7,	8,	*132. *10,	15,	18,	*29,	*30.
J.J.IX.	1,	Э,	7,	٥,	10,	13,	10,	49,	50.

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

S.R.	LIEU—(Continued	l							
S.B. 59, 107, *116, 135, 137, 140, *166, *173, *174, *177, 181, 182, 183, 184, *188, *192, *195, *201, *223, *238, 241, *244, *247, *252, *301, *331, 391, *416, 4223, *432, 486, 514, †571, 602, 745, 770, 788, †789, 824, 825, *827, *833, 836, 866, 899, *914, 972, *977, *999, *1009, 1014, *1023, *1055, *1060, *1093, *1105, *1123, 1129, *1143, *1164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *1461, 1462, 1463, 1464, *177, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *164, *1170, *1189, *1196, *1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *164, *1170, *1189, *1196, *1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *164, *1771, *122, *128, *129, *115, *116, *117, *122, *128, *129, *115, *116, *117, *122, *128, *129, *115, *116, *18, *138, *141, *1314, *1315, *1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, *131, *1461, *1707AL S.B 37 MITCHELL— S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, *1314, *1314, *1314, *1315, *1345, *141, *116, *117, *128, *130. *1314, *1314, *1315, *1345, *141, *142, *174, *128, *130. *1314, *1314, *1315, *1345, *141, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1462, *1494, *1564, *1504, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, *1174, *1205, *1236, *1344, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1	S.R.	*TOTAL †TOTAL *TOTAL *TOTAL	L S.B L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R. L S.R	4	5 7 5 4 3	46,	*56,	*59.		
S.B. 59, 107, *116, 135, 137, 140, *166, *173, *174, *177, 181, 182, 183, 184, *188, *192, *195, *201, *223, *238, 241, *244, *247, *252, *301, *331, 391, *416, 4223, *432, 486, 514, †571, 602, 745, 770, 788, †789, 824, 825, *827, *833, 836, 866, 899, *914, 972, *977, *999, *1009, 1014, *1023, *1055, *1060, *1093, *1105, *1123, 1129, *1143, *1164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *1461, 1462, 1463, 1464, *177, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *164, *1170, *1189, *1196, *1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *164, *1170, *1189, *1196, *1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *164, *1771, *122, *128, *129, *115, *116, *117, *122, *128, *129, *115, *116, *117, *122, *128, *129, *115, *116, *18, *138, *141, *1314, *1315, *1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, *131, *1461, *1707AL S.B 37 MITCHELL— S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, *1314, *1314, *1314, *1315, *1345, *141, *116, *117, *128, *130. *1314, *1314, *1315, *1345, *141, *142, *174, *128, *130. *1314, *1314, *1315, *1345, *141, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1462, *1494, *1564, *1504, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, *1174, *1205, *1236, *1344, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1443, *1444, *1465, *1304, *1314, *1315, *1345, *1441, *1442, *1	тиі									
*177, 181, 182, 183, 184, *188, *192, *195, *201, *223, *238, 241, *244, *247, *252, *301, *331, 391, *416, 425, 432, 486, 514, †571, 602, 745, 770, 788, †789, 824, 825, *827, *833, 836, 866, 899, *914, 972, *977, *999, *1009, 1014, *1023, *1055, *1060, *1093, *1105, *1123, 1129, *1143, *1164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, *1461, 1462, 1463, 1464. S.C.A. *4. S.C.R. 15, *18, *29, 30, 39, 50, 51, 62, *67, 92, 115, 116, *117, 122, *128, *129. S.J.R. 1, 2, 15, 16, 18, 20, 28, 40, 46, 54. *TOTAL S.B 35, †TOTAL S.B 37 MITCHELL— S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, 1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18, S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.		59	107	*116	135	137	140	*166	*173	*174
*238, 241, *244, *247, *252, *301, *331, 391, *416, 425, 432, 486, 514, †571, 602, 745, 770, 788, †789, 824, 825, *827, *833, 836, 866, 899, *914, 972, *977, *999, *1009, 1014, *1023, *1055, *1060, *1093, *1105, *1123, *1129, *1143, *1164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, 1461, 1462, 1463, 1464. S.C.A. *4. S.C.R. 15, *18, *29, 30, 39, 50, 51, 62, *67, 92, 115, 116, *117, 122, *128, *129. S.J.R. 1, 2, 15, 16, 18, 20, 28, 40, 46, 54. *TOTAL S.B 35 †TOTAL S.B 35 †TOTAL S.B 37 MITCHELL— S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1384, *131, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18, S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.B 2 @TOTAL S.B 2 @TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.B 2 @TOTAL S.B 2 @TOTAL S.B 3 *TOTAL S.B 3 *TOTAL S.B 36, *165, *1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, *1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18, S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14			,						,	
432, 486, 514, †571, 602, 745, 770, 788, †789, 824, 825, *827, *833, 836, 866, 889, *914, 972, *977, *999, *1009, 1014, *1023, *1055, *1060, *1093, *1105, *1123, 1129, *1143, *1164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, 1461, 1462, 1463, 1464. S.C.A. *4. S.C.R. 15, *18, *29, 30, 39, 50, 51, 62, *67, 92, 115, 116, 18, 20, 28, 40, 46, 54. *TOTAL S.B 35, †TOTAL S.B 35, †TOTAL S.B 37 MITCHELL— S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, 1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18. S.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.B 16										
825, *827, *833, 836, 866, 899, *914, 972, *977, *999, *1009, 1014, *1023, *1055, *1060, *1093, *1105, *1123, 1129, *1143, *1164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, 1461, 1462, 1463, 1464. S.C.A. *4. S.C.R. 15, *18, *29, 30, 39, 50, 51, 62, *67, 92, 115, 116, 18. S.R. 8, 10, 18, 20, 28, 40, 46, 54. *TOTAL S.B 35 †TOTAL S.C.A 1 *TOTAL S.C.R 6 @ TOTAL S.B 37 MITCHELL— S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, 1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.C.R 3 *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.B 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.B 15 *TOTAL S.B 16 *TOTAL S.B.		,				,				
*1009, 1014, *1023, *1055, *1060, *1093, *1105, *1123, 1129, *1143, *1164, *1170, *1189, *1196, 1207, 1230, 1231, 1232, *1387, 1460, 1461, 1462, 1463, 1464. S.C.A. *4. S.C.R. 15, *18, *29, 30, 39, 50, 51, 62, *67, 92, 115, 116, *117, 122, *128, *129. S.J.R. 1, 2, 15, 16, 18, 20, 28, 40, 46, 54. **TOTAL S.B 35		,		, ,						
1461, 1462, 1463, 1464. S.C.A. *4. S.C.R. 15, *18, *29, 30, 39, 50, 51, 62, *67, 92, 115, 116, *117, 122, *128, *129. S.J.R. 1, 2, 15, 16, 18. S.R. 8, 10, 18, 20, 28, 40, 46, 54. *TOTAL S.B	*1009,		*1023,	*1055,	*1060,	*1093,	*1105,	*1123,		
S.C.A. *4. S.C.R. 15, *18, *29, 30, 39, 50, 51, 62, *67, 92, 115, 116, *117, 122, *128, *129. S.J.R. 1, 2, 15, 16, 18. S.R. 8, 10, 18, 20, 28, 40, 46, 54. *TOTAL S.B 35 †TOTAL S.C.A 1 *TOTAL S.C.A 1 *TOTAL S.B 37 MITCHELL— S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, 1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.B 15 *TOTAL S	*1164,	*1170,	*1189,	*1196,	1207,	1230,	1231,	1232,	*1387,	1460,
S.C.R. 15, *18, *29, 30, 39, 50, 51, 62, *67, 92, 115, 116, *117, 122, *128, *129. S.J.R. 1, 2, 15, 16, 18. S.R. 8, 10, 18, 20, 28, 40, 46, 54. *TOTAL S.B 35 †TOTAL S.C.A 1 *TOTAL S.B 37 MITCHELL— S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, 1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.B 15 *TOTA	1461,	1462,	1463,	1464.						
92, 115, 116, *117, 122, *128, *129. S.J.R. 1, 2, 15, 16, 18. S.R. 8, 10, 18, 20, 28, 40, 46, 54. *TOTAL S.B	S.C.A.	*4.								
S.J.R. 1, 2, 15, 16, 18. S.R. 8, 10, 18, 20, 28, 40, 46, 54. *TOTAL S.B	S.C.R.	15,	*18,		30,	39,	50,	51,	62,	*67,
S.R.	92,	115,	116,	*117,	122,	*128,	*129.			
*TOTAL S.B	S.J.R.	1,		15,	16,	18.				
†TOTAL S.B	S.R.	,		,		28,	40,	46,	54.	
*TOTAL S.C.A 1 *TOTAL S.C.R 6 @ TOTAL S.B 37 MITCHELL— S.B.										
*TOTAL S.C.R 6 @ TOTAL S.B 37 MITCHELL— S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, 1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.C.R 3 *TOTAL S.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 **TOTAL S.B 14 **TOTAL S.G.R 3 **TOTAL S.G.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 MONNING— S.B. 4, *106, *112, 140, *168, *189, *193, *232, *261, *262, *263, 285, 323, 365, 375, *427, *457, *462, *494, *564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,					_					
@TOTAL S.B										
MITCHELL— S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, 1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.C.R 3 *TOTAL S.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.B										
S.B. 840, 866, *899, *912, *955, *993, 1000, 1005, *1010, *1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, 1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.C.R 3 *TOTAL S.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 **TOTAL S.B 14 **TOTAL S.B 14 **TOTAL S.B 14 **TOTAL S.B		@ TOTAL	L S.B	3	7					
*1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, 1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 *MONNING— S.B. 4, *106, *112, 140, *168, *189, *193, *232, *261, *262, *263, 285, 323, 365, 375, *427, *457, *462, *494, *564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1144, 1445. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,	MITCHI	ELL—								
*1053, *1089, *1132, 1136, *1165, 1189, *1209, *1256, *1341, *1384, 1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 *MONNING— S.B. 4, *106, *112, 140, *168, *189, *193, *232, *261, *262, *263, 285, 323, 365, 375, *427, *457, *462, *494, *564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1144, 1445. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,	S.B.	840,	866.	*899,	*912,	*955,	*993,	1000,	1005,	*1010,
1388, *1431, 1461. S.C.R. *73, *76, 92, 115, 116, 117, 128, *130. S.J.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 *MONNING— S.B. 4, *106, *112, 140, *168, *189, *193, *232, *261, *262, *263, 285, 323, 365, 375, *427, *457, *462, *494, *564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,	*1053,	*1089,	*1132,		*1165,	1189,	*1209,		*1341,	
S.J.R. 18. S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.C.R 3 *TOTAL S.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 MONNING— S.B. 4, *106, *112, 140, *168, *189, *193, *232, *261, *262, *263, 285, 323, 365, 375, *427, *457, *462, *494, *564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,	1388,	*1431,	1461.							
S.R. 40, *54, *60. *TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.C.R 3 *TOTAL S.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 MONNING— S.B. 4, *106, *112, 140, *168, *189, *193, *232, *261, *262, *263, 285, 323, 365, 375, *427, *457, *462, *494, *564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,	S.C.R.	*73,	*76,	92,	115,	116,	117,	128,	*130.	
*TOTAL S.B 14 *TOTAL S.C.R 3 *TOTAL S.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B 14 MONNING— S.B.	S.J.R.	18.								
*TOTAL S.C.R 3	S.R.	40,	*54,	*60.						
*TOTAL S.R 2 @ TOTAL S.B		*TOTAl	L S.B	1	4					
@ TOTAL S.B 14 MONNING— S.B.		*TOTAl	L S.C.R.		3					
MONNING— S.B. 4, *106, *112, 140, *168, *189, *193, *232, *261, *262, *263, 285, 323, 365, 375, *427, *457, *462, *494, *564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,										
S.B. 4, *106, *112, 140, *168, *189, *193, *232, *261, *262, *263, 285, 323, 365, 375, *427, *457, *462, *494, *564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,		@ TOTAl	L S.B	1	4					
*262, *263, 285, 323, 365, 375, *427, *457, *462, *494, *564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,	MONNI	NG—								
*262, *263, 285, 323, 365, 375, *427, *457, *462, *494, *564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,	S.B.	4	*106	*112	140	*168	*189	*193	*232	*261
*564, *622, 666, *671, *677, 686, 814, 816, 826, 866, *907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,		,	,			,			- ,	
*907, *936, *941, 967, *987, *994, *1000, *1011, *1020, 1023, *1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,										
*1034, *1050, *1065, *1087, *1107, *1117, *1142, 1174, *1205, *1236, 1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,		- ,	,			,				
1304, *1314, *1315, 1345, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1465. S.C.R. 8, 15, 22, 30, 39, 42, 48, *81, *83,		,		,					,	,
							1443,			
101, 116.	S.C.R.	8,	15,	22,	30,	39,	42,	48,	*81,	*83,
	101	116								

^{*}Indicates original lead author. †Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

SENATE WEEKLY HISTORY WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2014

1401111	NG G								
MONNI S.J.R.	NG—Cor 1,	*4,	5,	15,	18,	*28,	31.		
S.R.	10,	32,	40,	55.	,	,			
		L S.B L S.C.R.		6 2					
		L S.C.R. L S.J.R.		2					
	@ TOTA								
MORRE	ELL—								
S.B.	718,	†945,	†960,	†997,	†1001,	1079,	†1216,	†1378,	1379,
1465.									
S.C.R.	116,	*141.							
S.R.	*41, †TOTA	*52. L S.B		6					
		L S.C.R.		1					
		L S.R		2					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	(6					
NEGRE	TE MCLI	EOD—							
S.B.	*13.								
		L S.B		1					
	@ TOTA	L S.B		1					
NIELSE	EN—								
S.B.	17,	59,	216,	365,	423,	451,	452,	453,	*474,
531, 722,	*535, 741,	*574, *742.	*645, 743,	*646, *759,	669, *778,	*708, *786,	*709, 787,	*710, *796.	718, 815,
816,	817,	818,	743, 819,	820,	836,	842,	767, 866,	930,	948,
*992,	1013,	1074,	1075,	1079,	*1097,	*1291,	*1313,	*1353,	1364,
*1377,	1379,	1410,	*1412,	*1435,	*1456,	1465.			
S.C.R.	*13,	16,	25,	39,	49,	55,	92,	116.	
S.J.R. S.R.	9, 53.	25.							
S.K.		L S.B	2:	2					
		L S.C.R.							
	@ TOTA	L S.B	2	2					
PADILL	-A								
S.B.	*5,	*10,	*15,	*31,	†38,	59,	113,	126,	*135,
145,	*155,	*191,	*222,	*270,	*311,	*330,	*344,	*360,	*361,
*362,	368,	375,	*380,	396,	*405,	*435,	*440,	*456,	555,
†556, 818,	654, 819,	666, 820,	682, 821,	*711, 822,	718, 823,	*721, 828,	*740, 844,	†792, 866,	817, 1005,
*1101,	*1102,	*1103,	*1104,	*1108,	*1138,	1189,	*1195,	*1200,	*1211,
1272,	*1277,	*1299,	1358,	*1360,	1364,	*1365,	*1422,	1466,	1467.
S.C.R.	22,	*54,	71,	*72,	94,	99,	101,	115,	116.
S.J.R.	1,	5,	8,	18,	23,	*27.			

^{*}Indicates original lead author. †Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

PADILL S.R.	†TOTA *TOTA *TOTA *TOTA	inued 10, L S.B L S.B L S.C.R. L S.J.R. L S.R L S.R		3 2 1 1					
PAVLEY	<i>Y</i> —								
S.B.	*4,	*11,	27,	*35,	*40,	43,	59,	107,	*114,
126,	137,	140,	*145,	151,	*203,	*212,	†221,	*236,	*264,
*267,	286,	*352,	*368,	391,	402,	*459,	*460,	*463,	486,
*577,	605,	*630,	*633,	640,	*651,	745,	770,	788,	809,
814,	816,	*844,	848,	866,	*909,	*910,	*923,	962,	967,
969,	*985,	988,	1014,	*1036,	1040,	*1049,	*1083,	*1122,	*1125,
1127,	*1168,	1178,	*1197,	1204,	1217,	*1259,	*1263,	*1264,	*1270,
1275,	*1281,	*1319,	1345,	1381,	*1438,	1458.			
S.C.A. S.C.R.	4.	16	22	27	20	20	10	56	62
92,	8, 99,	16, 111,	22, 115,	27, 116,	30, 117,	39, 129.	48,	56,	62,
S.J.R.	1,	2,	5,	7,	117,	129.	22,	27.	
S.R.	10,	28,	40.	/,	13,	10,	22,	21.	
D.IC.		L S.B		9					
		L S.B		1					
		L S.B		0					
PRICE-									
S.B.	*9.	30,	31,	*32,	*62,	*198,	*211,	259,	*304,
*305,	*306,	*307,	*308,	*309,	*319.	*321,	*322,	391,	*431,
*432,	*445,	*571,	*572,	*592,	*634,	*643,	*689,	*690,	*789,
*790.	*806.	*807.	809.	*810.	051,	0.15,	002,	070,	707,
S.C.R.	7,	8,	9.	16,	22,	45.			
S.J.R.	1.	-,	- ,	-,	,				
S.R.	10.								
	*TOTA	L S.B	2	9					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	2	9					
ROTH-	_								
S.B.	*21,	*56,	†69,	*120,	140,	151,	*152,	†179,	†180,
232,	*276,	*297,	*354,	*382,	391,	486,	537,	*548,	†616,
640,	*667,	†718,	720,	722,	745,	*752,	†772,	788,	*801,
815,	836,	850,	866,	948,	*953,	969,	*1048,	1101,	*1130,
*1257,	*1267,	*1326,	1441,	1442,	1443,	1444,	1451,	1459.	
S.C.R.	34,	45,	*64,	92,	116,	141.			
S.J.R.	2,	18.							
S.R.	10,	18,	28,	40.					
		L S.B							
		L S.B		6					
		L S.C.R.		1					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	2	4					

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

DUDIO									
RUBIO-		*26	±117	*124	1.40	*162	*164	¥171	*221
S.B. 320,	*34, *401.	*36, *488,	*117, *522.	*134,	140,	*163,	*164,	*171,	*221,
S.C.R.	*4.	400,	. 322.						
S.J.R.	2,	*5.							
S.R.	10.	٥.							
~		L S.B	1	1					
	*TOTA	L S.C.R.		1					
	*TOTA	L S.J.R.		1					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	1	1					
STEINB	ERG—								
S.B.	*1,	*7,	*25,	28,	29,	31,	47,	49,	53,
59,	†105,	*110,	*126,	140,	141,	151,	231,	239,	260,
318,	*364,	*374,	*439,	*476,	*477,	486,	514,	*516,	*520,
524,	534,	567,	*568,	580,	*585,	*594,	618,	*624,	630,
*666,	*670,	*731,	*743,	*753,	809,	*837,	848,	866,	892,
*897,	928,	935,	969,	1000,	1023,	*1054,	*1099,	1101,	*1128,
*1129,	*1156,	*1172,	*1176,	*1177,	†1195,	1210,	*1253,	†1277,	*1309,
*1312,	*1429,	1441,	1442,	1443, *17.	1444,	1451,	1461.		
S.C.A. S.C.R.	3, *1,	5, *5,	*16, 16,	22,	28,	34,	39,	92,	*95,
99,	101,	111,	115,	116,	117,	121,	122,	133.	755,
S.J.R.	101,	2,	5,	16,	18,	23,	31.	133.	
S.R.	*3,	*4,	*7,	10,	18,	20,	*21,	*23,	*24,
*26,	*33,	*38.	*39,	40,	*43,	44,	*45,	*48,	*50,
63.	,	,		ŕ	ĺ	ŕ		Í	,
	*TOTA	L S.B	3	5					
		L S.B		3					
		L S.C.A.		2					
		L S.C.R.		3					
		L S.R		4					
		L S.B		8					
TORRES									
S.B.	†306,	537,	682,	840,	850,	†864,	866,	*944,	*950,
*951,	*952,	*963,	967,	*972,	974,	979,	1005,	*1025,	*1032,
*1033,	*1043,	*1052,	*1069,	*1098,	*1116,	*1127,	*1137,	*1186,	*1219,
*1220, 1442,	*1252, 1443,	1272, 1444,	*1303, 1459.	*1320,	*1342,	*1392,	*1393,	*1436,	1441,
S.C.R.	*56,	*71,	115,	122.					
S.J.R.	18,	26,	*31.	122.					
S.R.	40,	53.	31.						
		L S.B	2	.6					
		L S.B		2					
	*TOTA	L S.C.R.		2					
		L S.J.R.		1					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	2	28					
VARGA	S—								
	@ TOTA	L S.B		0					

^{*}Indicates original lead author. †Indicates amended lead author. #Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

VIDAK-	_								
S.B.	718,	777,	842,	850,	866,	898,	*901,	*902,	*903,
*904,	926,	927,	*942,	*957,	*990,	†1013,	*1026,	1035,	*1079,
1137,	1152,	*1166,	1230,	1231,	1232,	1304,	1339,	1364,	1379,
1410,	1421,	1440,	1459,	1462,	1463,	1464.			
S.C.R.	65,	92,	101,	111,	116,	117,	120.		
S.J.R.	18,	*25,	31.						
S.R.	29,	*32,	53.						
		L S.B		0					
		L S.B		1					
		L S.J.R.		1					
		L S.R		1					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	1	1					
WALTE	RS—								
S.B.	*24,	31,	58,	*149,	*165,	*185,	*224,	225,	*234,
235,	*287,	290,	298,	*349,	*393,	*394,	*420,	*443,	451,
452,	453,	*497,	531,	537,	*539,	640,	687,	*704,	718,
*734,	*774,	*775,	787,	826,	902,	904,	*945,	*984,	1013,
*1047,	*1076,	1079,	*1084,	*1085,	*1114,	*1131,	1152,	*1175,	*1179,
*1212,	*1334,	*1373,	1379,	*1386,	*1423,	*1427.			
S.C.R.	8,	16,	25,	34,	39,	111,	116,	120,	*136,
*137.									
S.J.R.	9,	16,	32.						
S.R.	20,	*36,	*58.						
		L S.B		4					
		L S.C.R.		2					
		L S.R		2					
	@ TOTA	L S.B	3	4					
WOLK-	_								
S.B.	*33,	*42,	*43,	52,	59,	60,	*63,	126,	140,
*170,	181,	182,	183,	184,	199,	241,	*250,	290,	354,
*365,	*411,	466,	506,	585,	*609,	*614,	628,	*647,	664,
*665,	*675,	*680,	*700,	*728,	*735,	743,	*749,	*750,	*755,
*785,	802,	814,	816,	824,	825,	836,	*848,	†866,	962,
967,	1004,	1005,	*1021,	1053,	1084,	1132,	1136,	1151,	1153,
1189,	*1207,	1230,	1231,	1232,	*1239,	1253,	1259,	*1332,	1345,
1350,	*1357,	*1358,	1364,	*1368,	*1403,	*1406,	*1410,	*1414,	*1420,
*1424,	1428,	*1434,	*1440,	*1452,	1462,	1463,	1464,	1465.	
S.C.A.	3,	6,	*7,	*10.	20	42	* 4.5	*50	70
S.C.R.	*6,	8,	*14,	30,	39,	43,	*45,	*52,	70,
*89, *129	92,	94,	99,	101,	111,	116,	117,	121,	129,
*138. S.J.R.	*1,	2,	5,	8,	15,	18.	27.		
S.J.K.	["] 1,	۷,	э,	٥,	13,	10,	21.		

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

WOLK- S.R.	† TOTAL * TOTAL * TOTAL	ed 10, L S.B L S.B L S.C.A. L S.C.R. L S.J.R. L S.J.R.		40. 8 1 2 6 1					
WRIGH	Г—								
S.B.	*41,	*51,	*60,	*129,	140,	*190,	*324,	*363,	*366,
*387,	*389,	*390,	*399,	*430,	*458,	*470,	*496,	*530,	*546,
602,	*608,	*616,	*620,	*655,	*656,	*695,	*736,	*760,	807,
817,	818,	819,	820,	840,	*919,	*921,	*925,	*929,	*1223,
*1225,	*1329,	*1336.	1.0	4.5	50	0.2			
S.C.R.	*7,	*9,	16,	45,	50,	92.			
S.J.R. S.R.	5,	14,	15,	16.					
S.K.	10,	20. L S.B	3	4					
		L S.C.R.		2					
		L S.B		4					
337371 A N		20.2		•					
WYLAN		21	50		100	**225	*0.40	**2.42	*2.40
S.B.	17,	31,	58,	60,	177,	*235,	*242,	*243,	*248,
*298, *517,	375, *518,	376, *521,	*442, 531,	451, 533,	452, *540,	453, *541,	*484, *542,	*499, *578,	*512, *581,
*584,	*516, *586,	619,	640,	687,	696,	718,	745,	787,	788,
*791,	797,	821,	822,	823,	850,	866,	923,	996,	*1006,
*1007,	*1008,	*1012,	1013,	*1016,	*1059,	*1073,	1079,	1200,	*1233,
1248,	1278,	*1302,	*1307,	*1333,	*1338,	*1343,	*1346,	*1355,	1379,
*1380,	1391,	*1394,	*1408,	*1413,	*1419,	1460,	1466,	1467.	,
S.C.A.	*1,	*2.	ŕ	,	ŕ	,	Í		
S.C.R.	15,	16,	*25,	34,	39,	40,	*98,	111,	116,
*123,	137.								
S.J.R.	9,	*33.							
S.R.	*12,	28.							
		L S.B		.0					
		L S.C.A.		2					
		L S.C.R.		3					
		L S.J.R. L S.R		1 1					
		L S.B		.0					
MEE	C TOTAL	Б Б.Б		· ·					
YEE—	2	***	***	22			4.61	*100	1.40
S.B.	2,	*3,	*8,	22,	*44,	*47,	*61,	*108,	140,
*218, *342,	*219, *343,	*240, *356.	259, 374,	*282, 375,	*286, *381,	323, *410,	*327,	*335, *480,	338, *495,
*542, *528,	*543, *553,	*575,	574, 585,	375, *596,	*581, *601,	602,	458, *619,	*480, *637,	*495, 640,
651,	654,	*575, *664,	*718,	*738,	*751,	755,	*764,	*766,	821,
822,	823,	840.	*970.	972,	996,	*1088,	*1148,	*1158,	*1208,
*1218,	*1325.	o .o,	,,,,	, . _ ,	,,,,,	1000,	11.0,	1100,	1200,

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

VEE (Continued								
S.C.A.	*15.								
S.C.R.	*10,	15,	*20,	22,	39,	*66,	71,	92,	*96,
*102.									
S.J.R.	1,	2,	5,	*6,	8,	*13,	*14,	18,	21.
S.R.	*8,	10,	18,	*19.					
	*TOTAL	S.B	40						
	*TOTAL	S.C.A	1						
		S.C.R.							
	*TOTAL								
		S.R							
	@ TOTAL								
	@ IOIAL	. З.В	40						
AGRIC	ULTURE—	_							
AGRIC			0						
	@ TOTAL	S.B	0						
∧ DDD ∩	PRIATION	2							
AFFRO									
	@ TOTAL	. S.B	0						
DANIZI	NC AND E	TNIANCI	AL INCT	TITIO	NTC .				
	NG AND F		AL INST	110110	N2—				
S.B.	*537,	*1459.							
	*TOTAL	. S.B	2						
	@ TOTAL	S.B	2						
BUDGE	ET AND FI	SCAL RE	EVIEW—						
S.B.	*66,	*67,	*68,	*69,	*70,	*71,	*72,	*73,	*74,
*75,	*76,	*77,	*78,	*79,	*80,	*81.	*82,	*83,	*84,
*85.	*86.	*87.	*88.	*89,	*90.	*91.	*92.	*93.	*94.
*95,	*96,	*97,	*98,	*99,	*100.	*101,	*102,	*103,	*104,
*105,	*#852,	*853,	*854,	*855,	*856,	*857,	*858,	*859,	*860,
				,		,		,	
*861,	*862,	*863,	*864,	*865,	*866,	*867,	*868,	*869,	*870,
*871,	*872,	*873,	*874,	*875,	*876,	*877,	*878,	*879,	*880,
*881,	*882,	*883,	*884,	*885,	*886,	*887,	*888,	*889,	*890,
*891.									
	*TOTAL	. S.B	80						
	#TOTAL	S.B	1						
	@ TOTAL	S.B	79						
BUSINI	ESS, PROF	ESSIONS	S AND E	CONOM	IC DEVE	LOPME	NT—		
S.B.	*821.	*822.	*823.	*1466.	*1467.				
	- ,	S.B	,	/					
	@ TOTAL								
	© IOIAL	и О.Д	3						
EDUCA	TION—								
	@ TOTAL	C D	0						
	@ IOIAL	. S.D	0						
FLECT	IONS AND	CONST	ITHTION	ΙΔΙ ΔΜ	FNDMFN	ZTL			
LLLCI					D. 11111111	110			
	@ TOTAL	9.B	0						
ENEDC	Y, UTILIT	IES ANT	СОММ	IINICAT	PIONS				
LINERO					10119—				
	@ TOTAL	S.B	0						

^{*}Indicates original lead author.
†Indicates amended lead author.
#Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored.
@ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

	S.B						
	*182, *183, *1464. S.B	*184,	*824,	*825,	*1230,	*1231,	*1232,
*TOTAL	*818, *819, S.B S.B	*820. 4					
	*1465. S.B S.B	2 2					
		2 2					
INSURANCE— @ TOTAL	S.B	0					
	*1304. S.B S.B	2 2					
	USTRIAL REL S.B S.B	ATIONS— 1 1					
PUBLIC EMPLOY @ TOTAL	MENT AND RI S.B		IT—				
		2 2					

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

RULES—		
@ TOTAL	S.B	0
TRANSPORTATIO	N AND HOUSI	NG-
S.B. *745,	*788.	
S.R. *28.		
*TOTAL	S.B	2
*TOTAL	S.R	1
@ TOTAL	S.B	2
VETERANS AFFA	IRS—	
S.B. *815,	*948.	
*TOTAL	S.B	2
@ TOTAL	S.B	2

^{*} Indicates original lead author. † Indicates amended lead author.

[#]Indicates budget bills authored or subsequently authored. @ Indicates total bills chargeable pursuant to Senate Rule 22.5

AGRIC	ULTUR										
S.B.	171,		348,	504,	566,	599,	675,	741,	835,	1018,	1076,
1332,	1399,			1.4							
	TOTAL	. З.В		. 14							
Assemb	ly Measi	ures									
A.B.	69,	224,	571,	1132,	1319,	1388,	1389,	1390,	1414,	1566,	1597,
1642,	1647,	1722,	1871,	2033,	2185,	2402,	2413,	2470,	2490,	2730.	
	TOTAL	A.B		. 22							
A PPR C	PRIATI	ONS_									
	371,										
	TOTAL			. 3							
	ly Measi		1617								
A.B.	235, TOTAL			. 3							
	IOIAL	л.в		. 3							
BANK	ING AN	D FINA	NCIAL	INSTI	TUTIO	NS—					
S.B.	121,				538,	896,	1181,	1280,	1301,	1351,	1459.
	TOTAL	. S.B		. 11							
Accemb	lv Measi	ures									
	129.		434	457	491	713.	786,	844.	978	1091	1169,
	1282,										110,,
	TOTAL										
DLIDG		FIGGA	I DEM	ress <i>7</i>							
S.B.	ET AND	140,			052	051	055	056	057	050	859.
860,	65, 861,		851, 863,	852, 864,	853, 865,	854, 866,	855, 867,	856, 868,	857, 869	858, 870,	
872,			875	876	877,					882,	
	885,	886,	875, 887,	888,	889,	890,		1044,	,	002,	002,
	TOTAL										
	oly Measi 113,		1450	1460	1461	1460	1463,	1464	1465	1466	1467
							1405,				
	1481,										
	1493,					,	,	,	,	,	,
	TOTAL	A.B		. 41							
DUCIN	ESS, PR	OFFEC	IONE A	ND EC	ONOM	IC DEV	ZEL ODA	4ENT			
	ess, pr 12,	OFESS 62,	119,				204,			261,	262,
263,		272,		304,	305,			308,	309	352,	381,
	482,	485,		578,	592,		662,				
		821,	822,	823,	928,	993,	1012,	1039,	1083,	1116,	1148,
1242,	1243,		1245,	1246,							
	TOTAL	S.B		. 59							
Assemb	ly Measi	ures									
	53,	127,	154.	186.	230	250,	285,	329,	337,	370.	393,
404,				469,			496,		630,		674,
690,		759,			809,			837,		916,	
			1045,			1098,		1147,	,	1159,	
1177,	1215,	1236,	1260,	1288,	1308,	1399,	1535,	1608,	1665,	1675,	1685,

BUSIN	ESS, PR	ROFESS	IONS A	ND EC	CONOM	IC DEV	/ELOPN	MENT-	-Contin	ued	
1702,	1758,	1809,	1832,	1837,	1838,	1841,	1886,	1890,	1904,	1972,	2018,
2022,	2024,	2102,	2131,	2143,	2198,	2213,	2214,	2220,	2312,	2396,	2451,
2503,	2540,	2605,	2713,	2740,	2741,	2749.					
	TOTAL	∠ A.B									
EDUC A	TION-	_									
S.B.	5,	8,	10,	21,	32,	39,	41,	49,	58,	63,	141,
143,	150,	160,	173,	174,	177,	185,	195,	201,	223,	236,	237,
247,	285,	290,	300,	312,	316,	325,	329,	331,	344,	379,	397,
420,	421,	430,	432,	440,	451,	452,	453,	464,	490,	495,	502,
505,	520,	524,	531,	546,	547,	552,	559,	561,	565,	576,	581,
584,	590,	595,	619,	634,	660,	682,	687,	696,	730,	744,	807,
837,	840,	841,	843,	845,	850,	897,	915,	923,	965,	967,	971,
1007,	1008,	1017,	1022,	1023,	1028,	1047,	1057,	1060,	1070,	1082,	1105,
1107,	1108,	1111,	1137,	1143,	1149,	1164,	1165,	1166,	1174,	1177,	1185,
1196,	1200,	1221,	1229,	1248,	1263,	1264,	1266,	1325,	1330,	1346,	1349,
1369,	1380,	1387,	1391,	1394,	1396,	1400,	1403,	1405,	1419,	1425,	1455.
S.C.A.	5,	15.									
		∠ S.B									
	TOTAI	S.C.A.		. 2							
Assemb	•										
A.B.	13,	27,	39,	46,	56,	123,	133,	135,	137,	166,	173,
182,	216,	256,	260,	274,	280,	308,	330,	342,	349,	375,	386,
388,	389,	420,	422,	424,	447,	449,	455,	484,	514,	547,	548,
549,	570,	583,	588,	595,	606,	622,	626,	631,	643,	675,	700,
736,	812,	899,	913,	917,	928,	939,	948,	950,	955,	1025,	1030,
1068,	1146,	1162,	1186,	1199,	1241,	1261,	1264,	1266,	1271,	1285,	1287,
1318,	1348,	1358,	1364,	1432,	1433,	1442,	1444,	1450,	1451,	1455,	1518,
1549,	1557,	1581,	1584,	1590,	1599,	1606,	1619,	1643,	1664,	1672,	1750,
1764,	1781,	1806,	1817,	1825,	1851,	1862,	1866,	1892,	1902,	1906,	1912,
1915,	1927,	1942,	1944,	1969,	1971,	1976,	1979,	1993,	2000,	2007,	2016,
2057,	2087,	2099,	2110,	2125,	2127,	2141,	2153,	2160,	2168,	2216,	2217,
2232,	2235,	2247,	2276,	2295,	2303,	2324,	2341,	2350,	2352,	2377,	2380,
2384,	2408,	2445,		2512,	2548,	2557,	2558,	2560,	2585,	2600,	2610,
2705,	2706,		2736.	4.50							
	TOTAL	∠ A.B		. 159							
ELECT	IONE A	ND CC	NICTIT	ITION	AT AM	ENIDMI	ENITE				
S.B.	10NS A 26,	27,	29,	0 11ON. 44,	al am 111,	ENDMI 112,	EN 15— 113,	213,	240.	267,	268,
		362,	589,	638,	712,	756,	831,		942,		
360, 1062,	361, 1102,	,	389, 1104,	,	1253,	1294.	1365.	644,	942,	903,	1043,
S.C.A.	6,	1103,		16.	17.	1294,	1303.				
S.C.A.		L S.B	,	- ,	17.						
		L S.C.A.									
		3 5.0.1									
Assemb	ly Meas	ures									
A.B.	45,	131,	141,	149,	214,	269,	331,	354,	400,	510,	530,
552,	800,	813,	817,	822,	829,	857,	877,	882,	914,	938,	1038,
1090,	1117,	1135,		1316,	1417,	1418,	1419,	1431,	1440,	1446,	1589,
1596,	1666,	1673,	1692,	1716,	1728,	1752,	1768,	1873,	2028,	2093,	2177,
2219,	2233,	2320,	2351,	2369,	2439,	2530,	2562,	2631,	2661,	2692,	2766.
	TOTAI	. A.B		. 59							

ENERO S.B. 611, 1211,	1286,	48, 674, 1364,	50, 740, 1371,	124, 743, 1389.	JNICAT 129, 804,	TIONS– 291, 900,	- 418, 962,	433, 1064,	489, 1078,	548, 1090,	591, 1195,
Accomb	oly Meas	ures									
A.B.	ny meus 66.	217,	270,	300,	327,	340,	415,	489,	612,	628,	687.
719,	793,	796.	876,	911,	922,	1131,	1257,	1274,	1295,	1299,	1409,
1434,		1678,	1693,	1717,	1763,	1918,	1935,	1937,	1953,	2137,	2145,
2218,	2227,	2229,	2272,	2293,	2363,	2581,	2584,	2597,	2649,	2672,	2760,
2761.	тоты	4 D		40							
	IOIAI	∠ A.B		. 48							
	ONME	NTAL Ç	QUALIT	Υ—							
S.B.	14,	34,	254,	387,	389,	395,	405,	429,	436,	483,	497,
525,		574,	617,	691,	727,	736,	760,	787,	812,	834,	985,
1014, 1458.	1019,	1020,	1117,	1122,	1130,	1249,	1261,	1274,	1292,	1383,	1415,
1450.	TOTAI	. S.B		. 36							
Accomb	oly Meas	uros									
A.B.	21.	26,	30,	37,	52,	115,	118,	119,	120,	145,	215,
221,	227,	282,	304,	324,	333,	358,	371,	380,	407,	417,	425.
440,	467,	513,	515,	527,	543,	686,	744,	764,	803,	997,	1001,
1022,	1060,	1102,	1104,	1126,	1190,	1200,	1249,	1329,	1330,	1398,	1527,
1594,	1630,	1699,	1707,	1789,	1826,	1846,	1992,	2042,	2049,	2050,	2251,
2284,	2371,	2417,	2442,	2465,	2467,	2593,	2636,	2657,	2658,	2712,	2738,
2748.	TOTAI	. A.B		. 72							
COVE	DNIANIC	E AND	EINIAN	ICE							
S.B.	RNANC 1,	E AND 9,	19,	30,	33,	116,	142,	159,	181,	182,	183,
з.в. 184.	211.	235,	241.	246.	284,	311.	323.	328.	338.	355.	365.
376,	385,	407,	409,	412,	413,	414,	442,	446,	450,	470,	500,
553,	571,	582,	594,	614,	622,	628,	629,	636,	641,	673,	692,
732,	758,	772,	782,	798,	824,	825,	827,	829,	920,	936,	946,
983,	988,	1021,	1129,	1155,	1156,	1183,	1189,	1199,	1203,	1207,	1214,
1230,	1231,	1232,	1271,	1290,	1291,	1323,	1327,	1347,	1353,	1367,	1376,
1386,	1413,	1462,	1463,	1464.	0	11					
S.C.A.	3, TOTAI	4,	7,	8, . 88	9,	11.					
Assemb	oly Meas	ures									
A.B.	32,	43,	72,	116,	121,	130,	143,	163,	164,	194,	195,
210,	229,	240,	243,	246,	247,	253,	254,	279,	312,	362,	382,
392,	394,	408,	458,	483,	511,	546,	551,	562,	564,	576,	621,
662,	667,	672,	678,	683,	701,	743,	745,	754,	769,	777,	781,
792,	811,	833,	850,	919,	934,	1008,	1012,	1021,	1035,	1058,	1079,
1080,	1143,	1156,	1173,	1175,	1188,	1222,	1235,	1286,	1333,	1359,	1411,
1412,	1413,	1422,	1427,	1521,	1529,	1561,	1582,	1668,	1760,	1765,	1795,
1796, 2046,	1839, 2109,	1883, 2117,	1888, 2119,	1922, 2149,	1933, 2151,	1948, 2156,	1963, 2170,	1995, 2188,	1999, 2194,	2009, 2211,	2040, 2231,
2241,	2257,	2262,	2274,	2290,	2292,	2323,	2372,	2389,	2403,	2415,	2434,
2453,	2455,	2517,	2549,	2551,	2618,	2647,	2681,	2719,	2754,	2756,	2758,
	Z433,	2317,	2JT),	4331,	2010,	2047,	2001,	4/1/	2754,	4750,	4150,

GOVEI A.C.A.	TOTAI	L A.B	FINAN	. 132	ontinue	d					
GOVE	RNMEN	TAL O	RGANI	ZATION	V—						
S.B.	51,	120,	135,	176,	190,	276,	297,	324,	335,	356,	372,
398,	399,	425,	449,	472,	486,	533,	601,	635,	678,	695,	721,
733,	785,	817,	818,	819,	898,	912,	916,	975,	981,		1009,
1040,			1098,		1265,	1324,	1342,	1366,	1417,	1428,	1432.
	TOTAL	∠ S.B		. 47							
Assemb	ly Meas	ures									
A.B.	12,	44,	117,	146,	201,	418,	432,	461,	503,	520,	525,
554,	593,	609,	636,	647,	650,	654,	716,	757,	779,	782,	816,
820,	826,	918,	933,	960,	1039,	1042,	1073,	1074,	1103,	1116,	1218,
1226,	1247,	1248,	1289,	1303,	1317,	1332,	1347,	1415,	1416,	1420,	1421,
1423,	1424,	1425,	1426,	1439,	1503,	1568,	1574,	1575,	1578,	1583,	1586,
1612,	1620,	1625,	1650,	1656,	1696,	1705,	1711,	1916,	1921,	1928,	1973,
1989,	2004,	2005,	2010,	2058,	2066,		2138,	2174,	2182,	2200,	2203,
2221,	2253,	2313,	,	,		2414,	2471,	2488,	2592,	2609,	2637,
2655,	2675,		2723,		2763,	2765.					
	IOIAI	∠ A.B		. 102							
HEALT	TH—										
S.B.	28,	117,	126,	138,	161,	170,	189,	224,	249,	264,	266,
271,	320,	353,	357,	364,	402,	443,	455,	460,	508,	534,	535,
563,	564,	585,	588,	615,	645,	648,	664,	669,	677,	718,	746,
747,	780,	800,	816,	830,	949,	959,	964,	972,	973,	974,	986,
1000,	1002,	1004,	1005,	1034,	1045,	1046,	1052,	1053,	1055,	1081,	1089,
1094,	1100,	1124,	1135,	1138,	1150,		1215,	1224,	1238,	1269,	1276,
1311,	1322,		1339,		1341,	1381,	1384,	1438,	1452,	1457,	1465.
	TOTAL	∠ S.B		. 83							
Assemb	ly Meas	ures									
A.B.	50,	58,	174,	209,	219,	259,	272,	297,	314,	355,	357,
361,	369,	395,	411,	446,	460,	471,	498,	505,	518,	540,	565,
578,	582,	617,	620,	633,	640,	704,	714,	720,	753,	776,	804,
852,	889,	900,	912,	926,	974,	980,	1054,	1124,	1168,	1180,	1208,
1233,	1252,	1297,	1310,	1340,	1382,	1400,	1428,	1552,	1558,	1559,	1577,
1621,	1667,	1727,	1733,	1743,	1755,	1759,	1771,	1790,	1792,	1812,	1816,
1819,	1822,	1840,	1868,	1877,	1898,	1917,	1929,	1960,	1962,	1965,	1967,
1974,		,	2041,	2051,		2069,		2130,	2139,		
2297,	2325,	2374,	2400,	2418,	2425,	2491,	2533,	2539,	2546,	2547,	2577,
2612,	2679.	A D		. 109							
	IOIAI	∠ A.B		. 109							
HUMA	N SERV	ICES-	_								
S.B.	134,	137,	192,	252,	283,	321,	342,	343,	346,	349,	468,
480,	528,	577,	602,	609,	625,	651,	672,	894,	895,	899,	909,
911,	1029,	1136,	1147,	1153,	1218,	1252,	1460.				
	TOTAL	L S.B		. 31							
Accomb	ly Meas	uros									
A.B.	чу теаs 191.	261,	264,	271,	290.	309,	346,	352,	/113	419,	477,
485,	506.	545,	581,	663,	,	835,	883,	985,			1094,
	1133,							1454,	1502,	1516,	1523,
,	1100,		,	,	,	,	·,	,	1002,	1010,	1020,

	N SERV				1505	1612	1614	1.00	1.550	1.550	1.607
1554,	1570,	1571,	1572,	1579,	1595,	1613,	1614,	1626,	1653,	1658,	1687,
1703, 2061,	1744, 2115,	1751, 2187,	1761, 2228,	1863, 2236,	1882, 2299,	1899, 2311,	1930, 2379,	1978, 2382,	2001, 2386,	2035, 2454,	2044, 2556,
	2621,		2668.	2230,	2299,	2311,	2319,	2362,	2360,	2434,	2550,
2371,		,	2000.	. 75							
	101111	J 7 1.D		. 75							
INSUR		_									
S.B.			1142,		1273,	1331.					
	TOTAL	∠ S.B		. 6							
Assemb	lv Meas	ures									
A.B.	402,		1053,	1130	1234	1391,	1394	1395	1804,	2056,	2064,
	2230,			,					1001,	2030,	2001,
2120,					2731,	2733,	2731,	2733.			
	ARY—										
S.B.	6,	46,	123,	131,	155,	193,	196,	282,	292,	345,	404,
406,	415,	426,	462,	545,	551,	597,	603,	608,	610,	612,	652,
686,	702,	705,	724,	737,	750,	893,	907,	914,	924,	940,	1027,
1041,	1050,	1051,	1072,	1099,	1133,	1158,	1171,	1186,	1188,	1190,	1304,
1306,	1313,	1337,		1355,	1356,	1385.					
	IOIAI	∠ S.B		. 54							
Assemb	ly Meas	ures									
A.B.	140,	157,	161,	176,	212,	233,	265,	267,	296,	319,	359,
365,	374,	381,	383,	414,	436,	464,	490,	499,	502,	522,	533,
555,	556,	566,	567,	619,	625,	635,	648,	655,	658,	715,	729,
748,	788,	802,	824,	848,	849,	868,	888,	890,	937,	957,	1005,
1029,	1121,	1127,	1149,	1160,	1167,	1183,	1220,	1256,	1275,	1293,	1339,
1352,	1356,	1360,	1401,	1402,	1403,	1404,	1405,	1443,	1515,	1520,	1525,
1618,	1628,	1654,	1657,	1659,	1660,	1701,	1710,	1712,	1730,	1732,	1738,
1810,	1843,	1847,	1858,	1859,	1932,	1938,	1939,	1945,	1951,	1981,	2023,
2034,	2039,	2059,	2065,	2077,	2089,	2136,	2154,	2166,	2171,	2215,	2252,
2256,	2259,	2271,	2275,	2288,	2306,	2310,	2317,	2332,	2344,	2365,	2370,
2391,	2416,	2430,	,	2452,	2485,	2494,	2565,	2573,	2586,	2617,	2624,
2634,	2643,	2646,	2667,	2727,	2745,	2746,	2747,	2751,	2755.		
A.J.R.	1.	A D		. 141							
	IOIAI	∠ /1.J.IX.		. 1							
LABOI	R AND I	INDUS	TRIAL 1	RELAT	IONS—						
S.B.	7,	25,	118,	146,	168,	232,	270,	390,	400,	435,	527,
554,	558,	607,	626,	723,	761,	770,	776,	935,	1087,	1131,	1141,
1234,	,		1315,		1373,	1435.					
	TOTAI	∠ S.B		. 30							
Assemb	ly Meas	uros									
A.B.	10,	11,	25,	35,	114,	155,	218,	241,	263,	302,	326,
442,	454,	607,	684,	908,	972,		1165,	1202,	1268,	1309,	1315,
1336,	1373,	1376,	1383,	1384,	1386,	1387,	1392,	1393,	1522,	1543,	1556,
1562,	1576,	1634,		1723,	1746,		1870,		1910,	2052,	2053,
2074,	2146,		2362,		2536,	2575,			2743,	2744,	2750.
,					,	,,	,	,	,	-· · ·,	
	RAL RE								405	221	225
	4,			122,	125,	132,	147,	175,	197,	221,	238,
392,	427,	447,	457,	474,	583,	620,	630,	659,	665,	671,	700,

NATURAL RESOURCES AND WATER—Continued											
735,	749,	753,	802,	814,	832,	848,	927,	941,	968,	1036,	1049,
1075,	1086,	1096,	1120,	1132,	1162,	1168,	1184,	1217,	1268,	1270,	1281,
1289,	1305,	1319,	1345,	1370,	1390,	1398,	1410,	1420,	1424,	1434,	1454.
	TOTAL	L S.B		. 59							
Assembly Measures											
A.B.	34,	71,	147,	148,	150,	165,	288,	315,	426,	453,	468,
474,	497,	504,	594,	691,	711,	727,	763,	789,	865,	881,	896,
904,	976,	1043,	1097,	1179,	1213,	1259,	1273,	1331,	1506,	1709,	1731,
1739.	1767.	1867.	1896.	1905,	1943,	2031.	2048.	2067,	2075.	2081.	2082,
2105,	2108,	2112,	2142,	2150,	2184,	2193,	2239,	2395,	2443,	2446,	2478,
2516,	2662,	2678,		2718,	2759,	2764.					
	TOTAL	∠ A.B		. 66							
PUBLIC EMPLOYMENT AND RETIREMENT—											
S.B.	13.	24.	54.	215.	259,	277,	496,	774,	775,	778,	1071,
	1202.	,	- ,	1220.	1240.	1288.	.,,	,	,	,	10,1,
,	- ,	,	,	- ,	12.0,	1200.					
Assembly Measures											
Assemb A.B.	iy meas 125,	<i>ures</i> 205,	226,	334,	372,	373,	410,	537,	611,	616,	855.
906,	989,	1062,	1144,	1163,	1181,	1263,	1346,	1377,	1379,	1380,	1381.
1550.	1611.	1783.	1820.	1824,	1834,	1881,	2032,	2126,	2155,	2419.	2472.
2473.	2474.	,	2582.	1024,	1054,	1001,	2032,	2120,	2133,	2417,	2412,
2175,	. ,	,		. 39							
PUBLIC SAFETY—											
S.B.	53,	55,	59,	60,	61,	107,	108,	114,	127,	130,	144,
3.B. 145.	162,	166.	188,	191,	199,	210,	225.	226.	287,	289.	293.
298.	299.	303,	313,	327,	333,	340,	347.	363,	366.	374.	378.
384,	386,	388,	396,	458,	463,	466,	473,	475,	506,	507,	514,
530,	543,	544,	567,	569.	580,	618,	649,	653,	706,	708,	709,
710,	717,	755,	762,	771,	794,	801,	803,	813,	828,	833,	846.
847,	910,	917,	922,	926,	930,	939,	950,	951,	952,	955,	957,
970,	978,	982,	991,	1038,	1054,	1058,	1084,	1085,	1088,	1097,	1110,
1154,	1193,	1197,	1198,	1222,	1227,	1233,	1255,	1278,	1283,	1284,	1296,
1307,	1310,	1354,	1388,	1412,	1456,	1461.					
	TOTAL	∠ S.B		. 114							
Assemb	ly Meas	ures									
A.B.	4,	16,	20,	47,	48,	65,	68,	128,	139,	169,	170,
180,	184,	231,	238,	307,	336,	339,	351,	406,	423,	465,	492,
494,	500,	508,	524,	535,	538,	539,	568,	579,	602,	604,	610,
624,	651,	652,	681,	685,	694,	703,	721,	723,	739,	752,	790,
805,	807,	884,	885,	909,	921,	924,	966,	971,	979,	986,	994,
999,	1004,	1006,	1019,	1108,	1118,	1128,	1195,	1250,	1276,	1325,	1327,
1335,	1438,	1498,	1511,	1512,	1513,	1517,	1526,	1547,	1585,	1591,	1598,
1607,	1609,	1610,	1623,	1629,	1649,	1686,	1697,	1698,	1735,	1756,	1772,
1775,	1782,	1791,	1798,	1850,	1852,	1860,	1876,	1900,	1920,	1964,	2060,
2098, 2314,	2121, 2357,	2122, 2387,	2124, 2397,	2186, 2404,	2195, 2411,	2199, 2424,	2243, 2457,	2263, 2487,	2300, 2492,	2308, 2499,	2309,
2514,	2520,	2521,	2526,	2545,	2570,	2603,	2607,	2623,	2492, 2625,	2499, 2645,	2501, 2673,
2683,	2685,	2687,	2690,	2343, 2724.	2370,	2003,	2007,	2023,	2023,	2043,	2073,
2000,			2070,								
DIHEC											
RULES— S.B. 2. 3. 15. 16. 18. 20. 22. 23. 31. 36. 37.											
S.B. 38,	2, 40,	3, 43,	15, 45,	16, 47,	18, 52,	20, 56,	22, 57,	23, 64,	31, 66,	36, 67,	37, 68,
30,	40,	43,	43,	47,	32,	30,	31,	04,	00,	67,	00,

MEASURES LISTED BY ORIGINAL COMMITTEE REFERENCES—Continued

RULES—Continued 79, 80, 70, 71, 72, 73, 74, 75, 76, 77, 78, 69, 81, 82, 83. 84. 85. 86. 87, 88. 89. 90. 91. 92. 93. 94. 95. 96. 97. 98. 99. 100. 101. 102. 103. 104. 105, 115, 128, 136, 148, 149, 153, 154, 156, 157, 158, 163. 164, 165, 167, 172, 178, 179. 186, 187. 200, 206, 208, 209. 217, 229. 212, 214, 216, 218, 220, 222, 227, 228, 230, 231. 256. 257. 258, 233, 239, 242. 243. 244. 245. 251. 253, 255. 275, 278, 279, 260. 265, 273, 274, 280, 288. 295, 301, 302. 310, 314. 315, 317. 318. 319. 322. 326. 330. 332. 336. 339. 351. 359, 367, 368. 369. 370. 373. 375. 377. 380. 382. 383. 393, 403, 408, 410, 411, 419, 422, 428, 394, 401, 417, 423, 431, 434, 437, 438, 439, 441. 444, 448, 456, 461. 465. 467. 471. 479. 487. 492. 494. 476. 477. 481. 484. 488. 491. 493. 498, 499, 501, 503, 509, 511, 512, 515, 516, 517, 518, 519. 521, 522. 523. 526. 532. 536. 539. 540. 541. 542. 549. 555. 570. 579. 587. 556. 560. 568. 572. 573. 575. 586. 593. 596 600, 605. 606. 623. 624. 627. 632. 633. 637. 639. 616. 631. 640, 642, 643, 644, 646, 647, 650, 654, 655, 657, 658, 661. 663, 666, 667, 668, 680, 681, 683, 685, 688, 689. 690. 693. 694. 697. 698. 699. 703. 704. 707. 711. 713. 714. 715. 716. 719, 720, 728, 729, 731. 734. 738. 739. 742. 748. 751. 726, 754, 759, 763. 764. 765. 766. 767. 768. 769. 773. 777. 779. 786, 790. 791. 793. 795. 796. 797. 799. 805. 781, 783, 784. 806. 826. 838. 849. 892. 905. 906. 808. 811. 820. 836. 839. 908, 918, 919, 921, 925. 929. 931. 932, 933. 934. 937. 938. 945, 954, 956, 958, 966. 976. 977. 943, 944, 947, 960, 961, 995. 979, 980, 984, 987. 994, 996, 997. 998, 999, 1001, 1006, 1010, 1013, 1015, 1016, 1024, 1026, 1032, 1035, 1037, 1042, 1056, 1059. 1065, 1063. 1066, 1067, 1068, 1069, 1073, 1079, 1080, 1092, 1093, 1101. 1119, 1121, 1106, 1109, 1112, 1115, 1118, 1123, 1125, 1126, 1127, 1128, 1146, 1157, 1159, 1169, 1172, 1139, 1140, 1145, 1152, 1160, 1161, 1163, 1176, 1178, 1179, 1180, 1187, 1191, 1194, 1201, 1205, 1208, 1209. 1210. 1212, 1216. 1223, 1225, 1228, 1235, 1237, 1239, 1241, 1250, 1251, 1254, 1259, 1272, 1277, 1279, 1285, 1293, 1295, 1299, 1302. 1257, 1258, 1297, 1336. 1303, 1308, 1309, 1316, 1317, 1318, 1320, 1321, 1329, 1333, 1335, 1375. 1338, 1343, 1344, 1352, 1357, 1358, 1361, 1362, 1363, 1372, 1374, 1401, 1377, 1378, 1379, 1382, 1392, 1393, 1395, 1397, 1404, 1402, 1406, 1407, 1408, 1409, 1414, 1416, 1421, 1422, 1423, 1426, 1427, 1429, 1431. 1436, 1437, 1441, 1442, 1443, 1444, 1445, 1447, 1448, 1449, 1450, 1451. 1453. S.C.A. 2. 10. 13. 1, S.C.R. 2, 3, 10, 4, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11. 12. 13. 15. 16. 17. 18. 19. 20. 21. 22. 23. 24. 25. 14. 27, 34. 35, 37. 26, 28, 29. 30. 31, 32, 33, 36, 38. 39. 40. 41. 42. 43. 44. 45. 46. 47. 48. 49. 50. 51. 52. 53. 54. 55. 56. 57. 58. 59. 60. 61. 64, 65, 70, 71. 73, 62, 63, 66, 67, 68, 69, 72, 74, 75, 76, 77, 78, 79, 80, 81, 82, 83, 84. 85, 97. 86, 87. 88. 89. 90. 91. 92. 93. 94. 95. 96. 98, 99, 100, 101, 102, 103, 104, 105, 106, 107, 108, 109, 112. 119. 110, 111, 113. 114. 115. 116, 117, 118. 120. 121. 122. 123, 124. 125. 126, 127. 128, 129. 130. 131. 132. 133. 134, 135, 136, 137, 138. 139. 140. 141.

MEASURES LISTED BY ORIGINAL COMMITTEE REFERENCES—Continued

RULES—Continued S.J.R. 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10,											
S.J.R. 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10,	11,										
12, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 18, 19, 20, 21, 22,	23,										
24, 25, 26, 27, 28, 29, 30, 31, 32, 33, 34.											
S.R. 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17,	18,										
19, 20, 22, 25, 27, 28, 29, 30, 31, 32, 34,	35,										
36, 37, 40, 41, 42, 43, 44, 45, 46, 47, 49,	51,										
52, 53, 54, 55, 56, 57, 58, 59, 60, 61, 62.											
TOTAL S.B 492											
TOTAL S.C.A 4											
TOTAL S.C.R 139											
TOTAL S.J.R											
TOTAL S.R											
Assembly Measures	02										
A.B. 49, 74, 75, 76, 77, 78, 79, 80, 81, 82,	83,										
84, 85, 86, 87, 89, 90, 91, 92, 93, 94, 95,	96,										
97, 98, 99, 100, 101, 102, 103, 104, 105, 106, 107, 109, 110, 151, 199, 203, 287, 409, 478, 482, 641, 659,	108, 1014,										
109, 110, 131, 199, 203, 287, 409, 478, 482, 641, 639, 1050, 1096, 1172, 1365, 1396, 1407, 1456, 1530, 1539, 1548, 1560,	1592,										
1719, 1919, 2071, 2287, 2340, 2406, 2523.	1392,										
A.C.R. 1, 2, 3, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11,	12,										
13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 19, 20, 21, 22, 23, 24,	25,										
26, 27, 28, 29, 30, 31, 32, 33, 34, 35, 36,	39,										
40, 41, 42, 43, 44, 45, 46, 47, 49, 50, 51,	52,										
53, 54, 55, 56, 57, 58, 59, 61, 62, 63, 64,	65,										
66, 67, 68, 69, 70, 71, 72, 74, 75, 77, 78,	80,										
81, 82, 83, 84, 85, 86, 87, 88, 89, 90, 91,	92,										
93, 94, 95, 96, 97, 98, 99, 100, 101, 102, 103,	104,										
105, 106, 107, 108, 109, 110, 111, 112, 113, 114, 115,	116,										
117, 118, 119, 120, 121, 122, 123, 124, 125, 126, 127,	128,										
129, 130, 131, 132, 133, 134, 135, 136, 138, 139, 140,	141,										
143, 144, 145, 146, 147, 148, 149, 150, 151, 152, 153,	154,										
155, 156, 158, 159, 160, 161, 162, 163, 164, 165, 166,	167,										
168, 169, 170, 171, 172, 173, 174, 175. A.J.R. 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11, 12, 13,	14,										
A.J.R. 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11, 12, 13, 15, 16, 18, 19, 20, 21, 22, 24, 28, 29, 30,	31,										
32, 33, 34, 35, 36, 37, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42,	43,										
44, 45, 46, 48, 49, 50, 51, 52, 53.	73,										
TOTAL A.B											
TOTAL A.C.R 163											
TOTAL A.J.R 44											
TRANSPORTATION AND HOUSING—											
S.B. 11, 109, 110, 133, 151, 169, 180, 194, 203, 219,	234,										
286, 334, 337, 341, 350, 391, 416, 424, 454, 459, 469,	478,										
510, 513, 550, 557, 604, 613, 621, 684, 745, 752, 788,	789,										
792, 810, 842, 901, 902, 903, 904, 913, 953, 969, 990,	992,										
1025, 1033, 1048, 1061, 1077, 1095, 1134, 1144, 1151, 1167, 1170,	1175,										
1204, 1213, 1236, 1260, 1267, 1275, 1282, 1287, 1298, 1312, 1350,	1368,										
1418, 1430, 1433, 1439, 1446.											
TOTAL S.B 76											
Assembly Measures											
A.B. 8, 14, 60, 61, 64, 178, 179, 206, 225, 266,	278,										
306, 325, 341, 379, 401, 405, 443, 466, 481, 493, 501,	523,										
306, 325, 341, 379, 401, 405, 443, 466, 481, 493, 501, 528, 529, 532, 541, 569, 577, 600, 637, 639, 664, 680,	692,										

MEASURES LISTED BY ORIGINAL COMMITTEE REFERENCES—Continued

T	TRANSPORTATION AND HOUSING—Continued											
	707,	722,	730,	747,	755,	767,	797,	840,	873,	902,	935,	946,
	952,	968,	984,	988,	1024,	1046,	1047,	1070,	1081,	1092,	1101,	1109,
1	1113,	1193,	1194,	1229,	1253,	1290,	1324,	1371,	1447,	1532,	1537,	1602,
1	627,	1646,	1669,	1690,	1720,	1721,	1724,	1787,	1793,	1811,	1835,	1857,
1	864,	1907,	1957,	1986,	2008,	2013,	2021,	2090,	2100,	2104,	2135,	2161,
2	2173,	2192,	2201,	2222,	2250,	2270,	2280,	2282,	2321,	2337,	2355,	2381,
2	2393,	2398,	2399,	2438,	2441,	2450,	2493,	2561,	2707,	2752,	2753,	2757.
		TOTAL	A.B		. 119							
V	ETER	ANS A	FFAIRS									
S.	В.	106,	296,	354,	358,	722,	725,	815,	948,	989,	1113,	1440.
		TOTAL	S.B		. 11							
A	ssemb	ly Measi	ures									
Α	.В.	244,	258,	526,	557,	585,	614,	717,	1397,	1410,	1453,	1509,
1	565,	1580,	1821,	2664,	2703.							
		TOTAL	AB		16							

TRIBAL-STATE GAMING COMPACTS

Tribal-State Gaming Compact (Fort Independence Indian Community of Paiute Indians)

2013

Feb. 28—Received by the Senate. Thirty-day statutory period ends April 16, 2013. (Government Code Section 12012.25.) Referred to Com. on RLS.

Apr. 17—Thirty-day statutory period having lapsed, compact is ratified pursuant to Government Code Section 12012.25.

Tribal-State Gaming Compact (Wiyot Tribe)

2013

Mar. 21—Received by the Senate. Thirty-day statutory period ends April 30, 2013. (Government Code Section 12012.25.) Referred to Com. on RLS.

May. 1—Thirty-day statutory period having lapsed, compact is ratified pursuant to Government Code Section 12012.25.

Tribal-State Gaming Compact (Ramona Band of Cahuilla)

2013

June. 13—Received by the Senate. Thirty-day statutory period ends August 14, 2013. (Government Code Section 12012.25.) Held at desk.

Aug. 15—Thirty-day statutory period having lapsed, compact is ratified pursuant to Government Code Section 12012.25.

Tribal—State Gaming Compact (Karuk Tribe)

2013

Dec. 5—Received by the Senate. Thirty-day statutory period ends February 6, 2014. (Government Code Section 12012.25.) Referred to Com. on RLS.

2014

Feb. 7—Thirty-day statutory period having lapsed, compact is ratified pursuant to Government Code Section 12012.25.

Tribal–State Gaming Compact (Viejas Band of Kumeyaay Indians)

2014

Aug. 13—Received by the Senate. Referred to Com. on RLS.

SENATE BILLS ENROLLED AND TO THE GOVERNOR

110, 111, 112, 113, 114, 116, 118, 119, 120, 122, 124, 126, 127, 128, 129, 130, 131, 132, 133, 134, 135, 138, 139, 140, 141, 142, 145, 146, 150, 152, 155, 156, 158, 159, 161, 162, 168, 169, 170, 171, 173, 174, 177, 181, 182, 183, 184, 185, 191, 193, 194, 195, 196, 197, 198, 199, 201, 203, 204, 205, 221, 203, 234, 236, 238, 239, 243, 245, 246, 247, 249, 250, 251, 252, 254, 255, 258, 260, 261, 262, 266, 267, 268, 269, 270, 271, 272, 274, 274,												
46, 50, 54, 57, 59, 60, 62, 67, 68, 69, 71, 73, 74, 75, 76, 78, 82, 85, 89, 90, 91, 94, 95, 96, 97, 98, 99, 100, 101, 102, 103, 104, 105, 106, 107, 109, 110, 111, 112, 113, 114, 116, 118, 119, 120, 122, 124, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 126, 120, 133, 134, 185, 189, 199, 201, 203, 204, 205, 201, 203, 204, 205, 201, 203, 204, 205, 221, 223, 232, 232, 232, 232, 232, 232, 232, 232, 232,	3,	4,	5,	6,	7,	12,	13,	14,	18,	20,	21,	25,
74, 75, 76, 78, 82, 85, 89, 90, 91, 94, 95, 96, 97, 98, 99, 100, 101, 102, 103, 104, 105, 106, 107, 109, 110, 111, 112, 113, 114, 116, 118, 119, 120, 122, 124, 126, 127, 128, 129, 130, 131, 132, 133, 134, 135, 138, 139, 140, 141, 142, 145, 146, 150, 152, 155, 156, 158, 159, 161, 162, 168, 169, 170, 171, 173, 174, 177, 181, 182, 183, 184, 185, 209, 211, 213, 215, 266, 267, 268, 290, 291, 292, 294, 295, 298, 299, 300, 303,	26,	27,	28,	29,	31,	35,	36,	38,	39,	41,	43,	44,
97, 98, 99, 100, 101, 102, 103, 104, 105, 106, 107, 109, 110, 111, 112, 113, 114, 116, 118, 119, 120, 122, 124, 126, 127, 128, 129, 130, 131, 132, 133, 134, 135, 138, 139, 140, 141, 142, 145, 146, 150, 152, 156, 158, 159, 161, 162, 168, 169, 170, 171, 173, 174, 177, 181, 182, 183, 184, 185, 191, 193, 194, 195, 196, 197, 198, 199, 201, 203, 204, 205, 2251, 2252, 254, 235, 238, 238, 239, 243, 245, 246, 247, 249, 250, 251, 252, 254, 255,	46,	50,	54,	57,	59,	60,	62,	67,	68,	69,	71,	73,
110, 111, 112, 113, 114, 116, 118, 119, 120, 122, 124, 126, 127, 128, 129, 130, 131, 132, 133, 134, 135, 138, 139, 140, 141, 142, 145, 146, 150, 152, 155, 156, 158, 159, 161, 162, 168, 169, 170, 171, 173, 174, 177, 181, 182, 183, 184, 185, 191, 193, 194, 195, 196, 197, 198, 199, 201, 203, 204, 205, 221, 203, 234, 236, 238, 239, 243, 245, 246, 247, 249, 250, 251, 252, 254, 255, 258, 260, 261, 262, 266, 267, 268, 269, 270, 271, 272, 274, 274,	74,	75,	76,	78,	82,	85,	89,	90,	91,	94,	95,	96,
127, 128, 129, 130, 131, 132, 133, 134, 135, 138, 139, 140, 141, 142, 145, 146, 150, 152, 155, 156, 158, 159, 161, 162, 168, 169, 170, 171, 173, 174, 177, 181, 182, 183, 184, 185, 191, 193, 194, 195, 196, 197, 198, 199, 201, 203, 204, 204, 208, 209, 211, 213, 215, 252, 253, 234, 236, 232, 232, 233, 234, 236, 238, 230, 251, 252, 254, 255, 258, 260, 261, 262, 266, 267, 268, 269, 270, 271, 272, 274, 277, 271, 272, 274, 277, 271, 272, 274, 279, 298, <td>97,</td> <td>98,</td> <td>99,</td> <td>100,</td> <td>101,</td> <td>102,</td> <td>103,</td> <td>104,</td> <td>105,</td> <td>106,</td> <td>107,</td> <td>109,</td>	97,	98,	99,	100,	101,	102,	103,	104,	105,	106,	107,	109,
141, 142, 145, 146, 150, 152, 155, 156, 158, 159, 161, 162, 168, 169, 170, 171, 173, 174, 177, 181, 182, 183, 184, 185, 191, 193, 194, 195, 196, 197, 198, 199, 201, 203, 204, 205, 208, 209, 211, 213, 215, 216, 220, 232, 233, 234, 236, 238, 239, 243, 245, 246, 247, 249, 250, 251, 252, 254, 2255, 228, 228, 229, 270, 271, 272, 274, 277, 277, 272, 274, 277, 277, 271, 272, 274, 277, 271, 272, 274, 277, 271, 272, 274, 272, 274, 272, 274, 272, 274,	110,	111,	112,	113,	114,	116,	118,	119,	120,	122,	124,	126,
168, 169, 170, 171, 173, 174, 177, 181, 182, 183, 184, 185, 191, 193, 194, 195, 196, 197, 198, 199, 201, 203, 204, 205, 208, 209, 211, 213, 215, 216, 220, 232, 233, 234, 236, 238, 239, 243, 245, 246, 247, 249, 250, 251, 252, 254, 255, 258, 260, 261, 262, 266, 267, 268, 269, 270, 271, 272, 274, 277, 279, 281, 282, 284, 285, 286, 288, 290, 291, 292, 294, 295, 298, 299, 300, 303, 304, 305, 308, 309, 310, 311, 313, 315, 318, 322, <t< td=""><td>127,</td><td>128,</td><td>129,</td><td>130,</td><td>131,</td><td>132,</td><td>133,</td><td>134,</td><td>135,</td><td>138,</td><td>139,</td><td>140,</td></t<>	127,	128,	129,	130,	131,	132,	133,	134,	135,	138,	139,	140,
191, 193, 194, 195, 196, 197, 198, 199, 201, 203, 204, 205, 208, 209, 211, 213, 215, 216, 220, 232, 233, 234, 236, 238, 239, 243, 245, 246, 247, 249, 250, 251, 252, 254, 255, 258, 260, 261, 262, 266, 267, 268, 269, 270, 271, 272, 274, 277, 279, 281, 282, 284, 285, 286, 288, 290, 291, 292, 294, 295, 298, 299, 300, 303, 304, 305, 308, 309, 310, 311, 313, 313, 313, 333, 333, 335, 338, 340, 341, 342, 344, 345, 346, 347, 348, 352, 353,	141,	142,	145,	146,	150,	152,	155,	156,	158,	159,	161,	162,
208, 209, 211, 213, 215, 216, 220, 232, 233, 234, 236, 238, 239, 243, 245, 246, 247, 249, 250, 251, 252, 254, 255, 258, 260, 261, 262, 266, 267, 268, 269, 270, 271, 272, 274, 277, 279, 281, 282, 284, 285, 286, 288, 290, 291, 292, 294, 295, 298, 299, 300, 303, 304, 305, 308, 309, 310, 311, 313, 315, 318, 342, 344, 345, 346, 347, 348, 352, 353, 355, 357, 359, 360, 362, 363, 364, 365, 367, 368, 369, 371, 374, 375, 357, 359, 360, 362,	168,	169,	170,	171,	173,	174,	177,	181,	182,	183,	184,	185,
239, 243, 245, 246, 247, 249, 250, 251, 252, 254, 255, 258, 260, 261, 262, 266, 267, 268, 269, 270, 271, 272, 274, 277, 279, 281, 282, 284, 285, 286, 288, 290, 291, 292, 294, 295, 298, 299, 300, 303, 304, 305, 308, 309, 310, 311, 313, 315, 318, 322, 324, 325, 326, 328, 330, 332, 333, 335, 338, 340, 341, 342, 344, 345, 346, 347, 348, 352, 353, 355, 357, 359, 360, 362, 363, 364, 365, 367, 368, 369, 371, 374, 375, 377, 378, 379, <t< td=""><td>191,</td><td>193,</td><td>194,</td><td>195,</td><td>196,</td><td>197,</td><td>198,</td><td>199,</td><td>201,</td><td>203,</td><td>204,</td><td>205,</td></t<>	191,	193,	194,	195,	196,	197,	198,	199,	201,	203,	204,	205,
260, 261, 262, 266, 267, 268, 269, 270, 271, 272, 274, 277, 279, 281, 282, 284, 285, 286, 288, 290, 291, 292, 294, 295, 298, 299, 300, 303, 304, 305, 308, 309, 310, 311, 313, 315, 318, 322, 324, 325, 326, 328, 330, 332, 333, 335, 338, 340, 341, 342, 344, 345, 346, 347, 348, 352, 353, 355, 357, 359, 360, 362, 363, 364, 365, 367, 368, 369, 371, 374, 375, 377, 378, 379, 380, 384, 388, 390, 392, 396, 398, 399, 400, 401, 402, 406, 407,	208,	209,	211,	213,	215,	216,	220,	232,	233,	234,	236,	238,
279, 281, 282, 284, 285, 286, 288, 290, 291, 292, 294, 295, 298, 299, 300, 303, 304, 305, 308, 309, 310, 311, 313, 315, 318, 322, 324, 325, 326, 328, 330, 332, 333, 335, 338, 340, 341, 342, 344, 345, 346, 347, 348, 352, 353, 355, 357, 359, 360, 362, 363, 364, 365, 367, 368, 369, 371, 374, 375, 377, 378, 379, 380, 384, 388, 390, 392, 396, 398, 399, 400, 401, 402, 406, 407, 415, 416, 419, 425, 426, 427, 429, 434, 435, 436, 448, 480, 488,	239,	243,	245,	246,	247,	249,	250,	251,	252,	254,	255,	258,
298, 299, 300, 303, 304, 305, 308, 309, 310, 311, 313, 315, 318, 322, 324, 325, 326, 328, 330, 332, 333, 335, 338, 340, 341, 342, 344, 345, 346, 347, 348, 352, 353, 355, 357, 359, 360, 362, 363, 364, 365, 367, 368, 369, 371, 374, 375, 377, 378, 379, 380, 384, 388, 390, 392, 396, 398, 399, 400, 401, 402, 406, 407, 415, 416, 419, 425, 426, 427, 429, 434, 435, 436, 440, 442, 445, 447, 448, 454, 455, 457, 458, 459, 460, 462, 463, <t< td=""><td>260,</td><td>261,</td><td>262,</td><td>266,</td><td>267,</td><td>268,</td><td>269,</td><td>270,</td><td>271,</td><td>272,</td><td>274,</td><td>277,</td></t<>	260,	261,	262,	266,	267,	268,	269,	270,	271,	272,	274,	277,
318, 322, 324, 325, 326, 328, 330, 332, 333, 335, 338, 340, 341, 342, 344, 345, 346, 347, 348, 352, 353, 355, 357, 359, 360, 362, 363, 364, 365, 367, 368, 369, 371, 374, 375, 377, 378, 379, 380, 384, 388, 390, 392, 396, 398, 399, 400, 401, 402, 406, 407, 415, 416, 419, 425, 426, 427, 429, 434, 435, 436, 440, 442, 445, 447, 448, 454, 455, 457, 458, 459, 460, 462, 463, 465, 467, 468, 469, 470, 472, 473, 475, 476, 477, 482, 483, <t< td=""><td>279,</td><td>281,</td><td>282,</td><td>284,</td><td>285,</td><td>286,</td><td>288,</td><td>290,</td><td>291,</td><td>292,</td><td>294,</td><td>295,</td></t<>	279,	281,	282,	284,	285,	286,	288,	290,	291,	292,	294,	295,
341, 342, 344, 345, 346, 347, 348, 352, 353, 355, 357, 359, 360, 362, 363, 364, 365, 367, 368, 369, 371, 374, 375, 377, 378, 379, 380, 384, 388, 390, 392, 396, 398, 399, 400, 401, 402, 406, 407, 415, 416, 419, 425, 426, 427, 429, 434, 435, 436, 440, 442, 445, 447, 448, 454, 455, 457, 458, 459, 460, 462, 463, 465, 467, 468, 469, 470, 472, 473, 475, 476, 477, 482, 483, 484, 485, 486, 488, 490, 493, 494, 496, 498, 502, 504, 505, <t< td=""><td>298,</td><td>299,</td><td>300,</td><td>303,</td><td>304,</td><td>305,</td><td>308,</td><td>309,</td><td>310,</td><td>311,</td><td>313,</td><td>315,</td></t<>	298,	299,	300,	303,	304,	305,	308,	309,	310,	311,	313,	315,
360, 362, 363, 364, 365, 367, 368, 369, 371, 374, 375, 377, 378, 379, 380, 384, 388, 390, 392, 396, 398, 399, 400, 401, 401, 402, 406, 407, 415, 416, 419, 425, 426, 427, 429, 434, 435, 436, 440, 442, 445, 447, 448, 454, 455, 457, 458, 459, 460, 462, 463, 465, 467, 468, 469, 470, 472, 473, 475, 476, 477, 482, 483, 484, 485, 486, 488, 490, 493, 494, 496, 498, 502, 504, 505, 508, 509, 510, 513, 514, 516, 522, 527, 528, 530, 534, 535, 585, 560, 566, 566,<	318,		324,	325,	326,	328,	330,	332,	333,	335,	338,	340,
378, 379, 380, 384, 388, 390, 392, 396, 398, 399, 400, 401, 402, 406, 407, 415, 416, 419, 425, 426, 427, 429, 434, 435, 436, 440, 442, 445, 447, 448, 454, 455, 457, 458, 459, 460, 462, 463, 465, 467, 468, 469, 470, 472, 473, 475, 476, 477, 482, 483, 484, 485, 486, 488, 490, 493, 494, 496, 498, 502, 504, 505, 508, 509, 510, 513, 514, 516, 522, 527, 528, 530, 504, 505, 508, 509, 510, 513, 514, 516, 522, 527, 528, 530, 504, 505, <t< td=""><td>341,</td><td>342,</td><td>344,</td><td>345,</td><td>346,</td><td>347,</td><td>348,</td><td>352,</td><td>353,</td><td>355,</td><td>357,</td><td>359,</td></t<>	341,	342,	344,	345,	346,	347,	348,	352,	353,	355,	357,	359,
402, 406, 407, 415, 416, 419, 425, 426, 427, 429, 434, 435, 436, 440, 442, 445, 447, 448, 455, 457, 458, 459, 460, 462, 463, 465, 467, 468, 469, 470, 472, 473, 475, 476, 477, 482, 483, 484, 485, 486, 488, 490, 493, 494, 496, 498, 502, 504, 505, 508, 509, 510, 513, 514, 516, 522, 527, 528, 530, 534, 535, 537, 538, 540, 543, 545, 546, 551, 552, 553, 555, 556, 557, 558, 562, 563, 566, 567, 568, 569, 571, 576, 577, 578, 581, 582, 584, 585, 589, 590, 591, 593, 594, 595, 59	360,	362,	363,	364,	365,	367,	368,	369,	371,	374,	375,	377,
436, 440, 442, 445, 447, 448, 454, 455, 457, 458, 459, 460, 462, 463, 465, 467, 468, 469, 470, 472, 473, 475, 476, 477, 482, 483, 484, 485, 486, 488, 490, 493, 494, 496, 498, 502, 504, 505, 508, 509, 510, 513, 514, 516, 522, 527, 528, 530, 534, 535, 537, 538, 540, 543, 545, 546, 551, 552, 553, 555, 556, 557, 558, 562, 563, 566, 567, 568, 569, 571, 576, 577, 578, 581, 582, 584, 585, 589, 590, 591, 593, 594, 595, 598, 600, 602, 605, 606, 609, 610, 611, 612, 613, 614, 61	378,	379,	380,	384,	388,	390,	392,	396,	398,	399,	400,	401,
436, 440, 442, 445, 447, 448, 454, 455, 457, 458, 459, 460, 462, 463, 465, 467, 468, 469, 470, 472, 473, 475, 476, 477, 482, 483, 484, 485, 486, 488, 490, 493, 494, 496, 498, 502, 504, 505, 508, 509, 510, 513, 514, 516, 522, 527, 528, 530, 534, 535, 537, 538, 540, 543, 545, 546, 551, 552, 553, 555, 556, 557, 558, 562, 563, 566, 567, 568, 569, 571, 576, 577, 578, 581, 582, 584, 585, 589, 590, 591, 593, 594, 595, 598, 600, 602, 605, 606, 609, 610, 611, 612, 613, 614, 61	402,	406,	407,	415,	416,	419,	425,	426,	427,	429,	434,	435,
462, 463, 465, 467, 468, 469, 470, 472, 473, 475, 476, 477, 482, 483, 484, 485, 486, 488, 490, 493, 494, 496, 498, 502, 504, 505, 508, 509, 510, 513, 514, 516, 522, 527, 528, 530, 534, 535, 537, 538, 540, 543, 545, 546, 551, 552, 553, 555, 556, 557, 558, 562, 563, 566, 567, 568, 569, 571, 576, 577, 578, 581, 582, 584, 585, 589, 590, 591, 593, 594, 595, 598, 600, 602, 605, 606, 609, 610, 611, 612, 613, 614, 615, 668, 659, 670, 672,	436,	440,	442,		447,	448,	454,	455,	457,	458,	459,	460,
504, 505, 508, 509, 510, 513, 514, 516, 522, 527, 528, 530, 534, 535, 537, 538, 540, 543, 545, 546, 551, 552, 553, 555, 556, 557, 558, 562, 563, 566, 567, 568, 569, 571, 576, 577, 578, 581, 582, 584, 585, 589, 590, 591, 593, 594, 595, 598, 600, 602, 605, 606, 609, 610, 611, 612, 613, 614, 615, 618, 620, 628, 630, 633, 636, 639, 649, 650, 651, 652, 654, 665, 666, 667, 668, 669, 670, 672, 673, 674, 676, 679, 680, 681, 683, 684, <t< td=""><td>462,</td><td>463,</td><td>465,</td><td>467,</td><td>468,</td><td>469,</td><td>470,</td><td></td><td>473,</td><td>475,</td><td>476,</td><td></td></t<>	462,	463,	465,	467,	468,	469,	470,		473,	475,	476,	
534, 535, 537, 538, 540, 543, 545, 546, 551, 552, 553, 555, 556, 557, 558, 562, 563, 566, 567, 568, 569, 571, 576, 577, 578, 581, 582, 584, 585, 589, 590, 591, 593, 594, 595, 598, 600, 602, 605, 606, 609, 610, 611, 612, 613, 614, 615, 618, 620, 628, 630, 633, 636, 639, 649, 650, 651, 652, 654, 655, 656, 666, 667, 668, 669, 670, 672, 673, 674, 676, 679, 680, 681, 683, 684, 692, 694, 695, 699, 702, 712, 717, 718, 720, 721, 722, <t< td=""><td>482,</td><td>483,</td><td>484,</td><td>485,</td><td>486,</td><td>488,</td><td>490,</td><td>493,</td><td>494,</td><td>496,</td><td>498,</td><td>502,</td></t<>	482,	483,	484,	485,	486,	488,	490,	493,	494,	496,	498,	502,
556, 557, 558, 562, 563, 566, 567, 568, 569, 571, 576, 577, 578, 581, 582, 584, 585, 589, 590, 591, 593, 594, 595, 598, 600, 602, 605, 606, 609, 610, 611, 612, 613, 614, 615, 618, 620, 628, 630, 633, 636, 639, 649, 650, 651, 652, 654, 665, 656, 666, 667, 668, 669, 670, 672, 673, 674, 676, 679, 680, 681, 683, 684, 692, 694, 695, 699, 702, 712, 717, 718, 720, 721, 722, 723, 724, 725, 726, 740, 743, 744, 745, 746, 749, 751, 776, 777,	504,	505,	508,	509,	510,	513,	514,	516,	522,	527,	528,	530,
578, 581, 582, 584, 585, 589, 590, 591, 593, 594, 595, 598, 600, 602, 605, 606, 609, 610, 611, 612, 613, 614, 615, 618, 620, 628, 630, 633, 636, 639, 649, 650, 651, 652, 654, 655, 656, 662, 665, 666, 667, 668, 669, 670, 672, 673, 674, 676, 679, 680, 681, 683, 684, 692, 694, 695, 699, 702, 712, 717, 718, 720, 721, 722, 723, 724, 725, 726, 740, 743, 744, 745, 746, 749, 751, 752, 753, 755, 758, 759, 761, 762, 763, 765, 769, 770, 771, 776,	534,	535,	537,	538,	540,	543,	545,	546,	551,	552,	553,	555,
578, 581, 582, 584, 585, 589, 590, 591, 593, 594, 595, 598, 600, 602, 605, 606, 609, 610, 611, 612, 613, 614, 615, 618, 620, 628, 630, 633, 636, 639, 649, 650, 651, 652, 654, 655, 656, 662, 665, 666, 667, 668, 669, 670, 672, 673, 674, 676, 679, 680, 681, 683, 684, 692, 694, 695, 699, 702, 712, 717, 718, 720, 721, 722, 723, 724, 725, 726, 740, 743, 744, 745, 746, 749, 751, 752, 753, 755, 758, 759, 761, 762, 763, 765, 769, 770, 771, 776,	556,	557,	558,	562,	563,	566,	567,	568,	569,	571,	576,	577,
620, 628, 630, 633, 636, 639, 649, 650, 651, 652, 654, 655, 656, 666, 662, 666, 666, 667, 668, 669, 670, 672, 673, 674, 676, 679, 680, 681, 683, 684, 692, 694, 695, 699, 702, 712, 717, 718, 720, 721, 722, 723, 724, 725, 726, 740, 743, 744, 745, 746, 749, 751, 752, 753, 755, 758, 759, 761, 762, 763, 765, 769, 770, 771, 776, 777, 782, 785, 788, 789, 792, 798, 800, 801, 803, 804, 806, 807, 808, 809, 811, 812, 814, 815, 816, 817, 818, 819, 820, 821, 822, 823, 824, 825, 826, 827, 828, 829, 831, 833, 835, 838, 842, 844, 845, 846, 850, 852, 853, 854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,	578,	581,	582,	584,		589,	590,	591,	593,	594,		598,
620, 628, 630, 633, 636, 639, 649, 650, 651, 652, 654, 655, 656, 666, 662, 666, 666, 667, 668, 669, 670, 672, 673, 674, 676, 679, 680, 681, 683, 684, 692, 694, 695, 699, 702, 712, 717, 718, 720, 721, 722, 723, 724, 725, 726, 740, 743, 744, 745, 746, 749, 751, 752, 753, 755, 758, 759, 761, 762, 763, 765, 769, 770, 771, 776, 777, 782, 785, 788, 789, 792, 798, 800, 801, 803, 804, 806, 807, 808, 809, 811, 812, 814, 815, 816, 817, 818, 819, 820, 821, 822, 823, 824, 825, 826, 827, 828, 829, 831, 833, 835, 838, 842, 844, 845, 846, 850, 852, 853, 854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,	600,	602,	605,	606,	609,	610,	611,	612,	613,	614,	615,	618,
679, 680, 681, 683, 684, 692, 694, 695, 699, 702, 712, 717, 718, 720, 721, 722, 723, 724, 725, 726, 740, 743, 744, 745, 746, 749, 751, 752, 753, 755, 758, 759, 761, 762, 763, 765, 769, 770, 771, 776, 777, 782, 785, 788, 789, 792, 798, 800, 801, 803, 804, 806, 807, 808, 809, 811, 812, 814, 815, 816, 817, 818, 819, 820, 821, 822, 823, 824, 825, 826, 827, 828, 829, 831, 833, 835, 838, 842, 844, 845, 846, 850, 852, 853, 854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,	620,		630,	633,	636,	639,	649,	650,	651,	652,	654,	655,
679, 680, 681, 683, 684, 692, 694, 695, 699, 702, 712, 717, 718, 720, 721, 722, 723, 724, 725, 726, 740, 743, 744, 745, 746, 749, 751, 752, 753, 755, 758, 759, 761, 762, 763, 765, 769, 770, 771, 776, 777, 782, 785, 788, 789, 792, 798, 800, 801, 803, 804, 806, 807, 808, 809, 811, 812, 814, 815, 816, 817, 818, 819, 820, 821, 822, 823, 824, 825, 826, 827, 828, 829, 831, 833, 835, 838, 842, 844, 845, 846, 850, 852, 853, 854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,	656,	662,	665,	666,	667,	668,	669,	670,	672,	673,	674,	676,
718, 720, 721, 722, 723, 724, 725, 726, 740, 743, 744, 745, 746, 749, 751, 752, 753, 755, 758, 759, 761, 762, 763, 765, 769, 770, 771, 776, 777, 782, 785, 788, 789, 792, 798, 800, 801, 803, 804, 806, 807, 808, 809, 811, 812, 814, 815, 816, 817, 818, 819, 820, 821, 822, 823, 824, 825, 826, 827, 828, 829, 831, 833, 835, 838, 842, 844, 845, 846, 850, 852, 853, 854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, <t< td=""><td>679,</td><td>680,</td><td>681,</td><td>683,</td><td>684,</td><td>692,</td><td>694,</td><td>695,</td><td>699,</td><td></td><td></td><td>717,</td></t<>	679,	680,	681,	683,	684,	692,	694,	695,	699,			717,
769, 770, 771, 776, 777, 782, 785, 788, 789, 792, 798, 800, 801, 803, 804, 806, 807, 808, 809, 811, 812, 814, 815, 816, 817, 818, 819, 820, 821, 822, 823, 824, 825, 826, 827, 828, 829, 831, 833, 835, 838, 842, 844, 845, 846, 850, 852, 853, 854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, <t< td=""><td>718,</td><td>720,</td><td>721,</td><td></td><td></td><td>724,</td><td>725,</td><td>726,</td><td>740,</td><td>743,</td><td>744,</td><td>745,</td></t<>	718,	720,	721,			724,	725,	726,	740,	743,	744,	745,
801, 803, 804, 806, 807, 808, 809, 811, 812, 814, 815, 816, 817, 818, 819, 820, 821, 822, 823, 824, 825, 826, 827, 828, 829, 831, 833, 835, 838, 842, 844, 845, 846, 850, 852, 853, 854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 97	746,	749,	751,	752,	753,	755,	758,	759,	761,	762,	763,	765,
817, 818, 819, 820, 821, 822, 823, 824, 825, 826, 827, 828, 829, 831, 833, 835, 838, 842, 844, 845, 846, 850, 852, 853, 854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,	769,	770,	771,	776,	777,	782,	785,	788,	789,	792,		800,
829, 831, 833, 835, 838, 842, 844, 845, 846, 850, 852, 853, 854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,	801,	803,	804,	806,	807,	808,	809,	811,	812,	814,	815,	816,
854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,	817,	818,	819,	820,	821,	822,	823,	824,	825,	826,	827,	828,
854, 855, 856, 857, 858, 859, 860, 861, 862, 863, 865, 866, 867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,	829,	831,	833,	835,	838,	842,	844,	845,	846,	850,	852,	853,
867, 869, 870, 871, 873, 875, 876, 877, 878, 879, 883, 895, 896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,	854,											
896, 897, 898, 900, 905, 906, 910, 911, 912, 915, 923, 924, 926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,									878,			
926, 928, 930, 936, 939, 940, 941, 944, 946, 948, 949, 950, 952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,												
952, 953, 955, 959, 960, 962, 964, 967, 968, 969, 971, 972,												
	973,	975,	977,	978,		985,	987,	988,	992,	993,		997,

SENATE BILLS ENROLLED AND TO THE GOVERNOR—Continued

1002,	1004,	1009,	1010,	1011,	1012,	1015,	1018,	1019,	1022,	1023,	1025,
1027,	1028,	1031,	1034,	1036,	1037,	1038,	1039,	1041,	1045,	1046,	1050,
1051,	1052,	1053,	1054,	1057,	1058,	1060,	1063,	1064,	1066,	1071,	1072,
1074,	1075,	1077,	1083,	1087,	1089,	1090,	1093,	1094,	1099,	1110,	1111,
1113,	1116,	1117,	1119,	1120,	1124,	1127,	1129,	1130,	1131,	1134,	1135,
1136,	1138,	1141,	1142,	1151,	1153,	1154,	1159,	1161,	1162,	1165,	1167,
1168,	1171,	1172,	1174,	1175,	1177,	1181,	1182,	1183,	1195,	1197,	1200,
1203,	1204,	1205,	1206,	1210,	1211,	1220,	1221,	1222,	1224,	1226,	1227,
1228,	1229,	1230,	1231,	1232,	1235,	1236,	1240,	1242,	1243,	1244,	1245,
1246,	1247,	1249,	1251,	1252,	1253,	1255,	1256,	1261,	1263,	1265,	1266,
1271,	1272,	1273,	1274,	1275,	1276,	1281,	1283,	1291,	1292,	1295,	1296,
1298,	1299,	1300,	1301,	1304,	1306,	1310,	1311,	1312,	1314,	1315,	1319,
1323,	1326,	1332,	1335,	1337,	1339,	1340,	1341,	1345,	1349,	1350,	1352,
1353,	1356,	1358,	1360,	1364,	1365,	1368,	1371,	1380,	1382,	1383,	1384,
1388,	1390,	1391,	1395,	1399,	1400,	1404,	1405,	1406,	1409,	1412,	1414,
1415,	1416,	1417,	1420,	1422,	1424,	1430,	1433,	1434,	1438,	1440,	1441,
1442,	1443,	1445,	1446,	1454,	1455,	1457,	1458,	1459,	1460,	1461,	1462,
1463,	1464,	1465,	1466,	1467.							

Total 725

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Chaptered by Secretary of State	
4	313	Pavley	Oil and gas: well stimulation.	Sep.	20, 2013
5	171	Padilla	Teacher credentialing		27, 2013
6	54	Lieu	Business	Jul.	3, 2013
7	794	Steinberg	Public works: charter cities	Oct.	13, 2013
12	541	Corbett	Consumer affairs	Oct.	4, 2013
13	528	Beall	Public employees' retirement benefits.	Oct.	4, 2013
14	172	Gaines	Bear Lake Reservoir: recreational use.	Aug.	27, 2013
18	551	Leno	Medi-Cal renewal	Sep.	25, 2014
20	24	Hernandez	Individual health care coverage: enrollment periods	Jun.	16, 2014
21	203	Roth	University of California: UC Riverside Medical School	Sep.	6, 2013
26	829	Correa	Orange County Water District: land use	Sep.	29, 2014
27	16	Correa	Political Reform Act of 1974.	May	14, 2014
28	442	Hernandez	California Health Benefit Exchange.	Oct.	1, 2013
29	618	Correa	Vote by mail ballots and election result statements.	Sep.	26, 2014
31	542	Padilla	Outdoor advertising displays: arenas	Oct.	4, 2013
35	745	Pavley	Wiretapping: authorization.	Sep.	28, 2014
39	775	De León	Local agencies: public officers: claims and liability		12, 2013
41	1	Wright	School district reorganization: base revenue limit: Wiseburn Unified School District.	Apr.	22, 2013
43	413	Wolk	Electricity: Green Tariff Shared Renewables Program	Sep.	28, 2013
44	277	Yee	State Internet Web sites: online voter registration.	Sep.	9, 2013
46	396	Corbett	Personal information: privacy	Sep.	27, 2013
50	140	Lieu	Telecommunications: pay telephones	Aug.	26, 2013
54	795	Hancock	Hazardous materials management: stationary sources: skilled and trained workforce.	Oct.	13, 2013
57	776	Lieu	Electronic monitoring: removing or disabling GPS device: offense.	Oct.	12, 2013
59	282	Evans	Crimes: sex crimes.	Sep.	9, 2013
60	147	Wright	Crime victims: human trafficking	Aug.	26, 2013
67	4	Budget and Fiscal Review	In-home supportive services.	May	30, 2013
68	5	Budget and Fiscal Review	Budget Act of 2012.	May	30, 2013
71	28	Budget and Fiscal Review	State government.	Jun.	27, 2013
73	29	Budget and Fiscal Review	Energy: Proposition 39 implementation	Jun.	27, 2013
74	30	Budget and Fiscal Review	Corrections.	Jun.	27, 2013
75	31	Budget and Fiscal Review	Courts	Jun.	27, 2013
76	32	Budget and Fiscal Review	Public safety.	Jun.	27, 2013
78	33	Budget and Fiscal Review	Public health: Medi-Cal managed care plan taxes	Jun.	27, 2013
82	34	Budget and Fiscal Review	Investment in Mental Health Wellness Act of 2013	Jun.	27, 2013
85	35	Budget and Fiscal Review	Transportation	Jun.	27, 2013
89	36	Budget and Fiscal Review	Budget Act of 2012: augmentation.	Jun.	27, 2013

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title		aptered by cretary of State
90	70	Galgiani	Economic development: taxation: credits: exemption	Jul.	11, 2013
91	49	Budget and Fiscal Review	School finance.	Jul.	1, 2013
94	37	Budget and Fiscal Review	Medi-Cal: managed care: long-term services and supports: in-home supportive services.	Jun.	27, 2013
96	356	Budget and Fiscal Review	Budget Act of 2013: public resources	Sep.	26, 2013
97	357	Budget and Fiscal Review	School finance: local control funding formula.	Sep.	26, 2013
98	358	Budget and Fiscal Review	Public health.	Sep.	26, 2013
99	359	Budget and Fiscal Review	Active Transportation Program.	Sep.	26, 2013
100	360	Budget and Fiscal Review	Public finance.	Sep.	26, 2013
101	361	Budget and Fiscal Review	Health.	Sep.	26, 2013
102	397	Budget and Fiscal Review	State employees: memoranda of understanding	Sep.	27, 2013
103	2	Budget and Fiscal Review	Budget Act of 2013	Mar.	1, 2014
104	3	Budget and Fiscal Review	Drought relief.	Mar.	1, 2014
105	310	Steinberg	Corrections.	Sep.	12, 2013
106	41	Monning	California Central Coast State Veterans Cemetery at Fort Ord Endowment Fund.	Jun.	28, 2013
107	148	Corbett	Sexual assault: victim medical evidentiary examination	Aug.	26, 2013
109	752	Corbett	Charter-party carriers: limousines: emergency exits	Oct.	11, 2013
111	151	Beall	Elections: voter signature.	Aug.	26, 2013
112	118	Monning	Voter information: public examination	Aug.	16, 2013
113	619	Jackson	Elections: voter registration.	Sep.	26, 2014
114	42	Pavley	Commercially sexually exploited minors	Jun.	28, 2013
116	222	Liu	Personal income taxes: voluntary contributions: Emergency Food Assistance Program.	Sep.	6, 2013
118	562	Lieu	Unemployment insurance: education and workforce investment systems.	Oct.	4, 2013
119	205	Calderon	Crematories: burning of flags.	Sep.	6, 2013
120	43	Roth	Intoxicating liquors.	Jun.	28, 2013
122	204	Lieu	Vessels: abandonment: abatement	Sep.	6, 2013
124	5	Corbett	Human remains: Abbot Archimandrite Theodor Micka	Mar.	25, 2014
126	680	Steinberg	Health care coverage: pervasive developmental disorder or autism.	Oct.	9, 2013
127	753	Gaines	Firearms: mentally disordered persons	Oct.	11, 2013
128	206	Emmerson	Community facilities districts: transfer of governance authority	Sep.	6, 2013
129	332	Wright	Deaf and disabled telecommunications program	Sep.	23, 2013
130	44	Corbett	Witnesses.	Jun.	28, 2013
132	208	Hill	Mountain lions.	Sep.	6, 2013
134	283	Hueso	CalFresh eligibility.	Sep.	9, 2013
135	342	Padilla	Earthquake early warning system.	Sep.	24, 2013
138	444	Hernandez	Confidentiality of medical information	Oct.	1, 2013
139	45	Hill	Exchange facilitators.	Jun.	28, 2013
140	2	Leno	Firearms: prohibited persons.	May	1, 2013
141	576	Correa	Postsecondary education benefits: children of deported or voluntarily departed parents.	Oct.	5, 2013

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Sec	ptered by retary of State
142	655	DeSaulnier	Public transit.	Oct.	8, 2013
145	777	Pavley	Sex offenders: child pornography	Oct.	12, 2013
146	129	Lara	Workers' compensation: medical treatment: billing	Aug.	19, 2013
150	575	Lara	Pupils: concurrent enrollment in secondary school and community college: nonresident tuition exemption.	Oct.	5, 2013
152	178	Roth	Licensed professionals: engineers: geologists: geophysicists	Aug.	27, 2013
155	512	Padilla	Vehicles: motor vehicle manufacturers and distributors	Oct.	3, 2013
159	55	Fuller	Public cemetery districts: Kern River Valley Cemetery District	Jul.	3, 2013
161	443	Hernandez	Stop-loss insurance coverage.	Oct.	1, 2013
162	56	Lieu	Prisoners: temporary removal.	Jul.	3, 2013
168	715	Monning	Farm labor contractors: successors: wages and penalties	Oct.	10, 2013
169	173	Emmerson	State highways: scenic highways	Aug.	27, 2013
171	119	Hueso	Drainage: Coachella Valley County Water District	Aug.	16, 2013
173	545	Liu	Education funding: adult education	Sep.	25, 2014
174	363	De León	Student financial aid: Cal Grant Program	Sep.	16, 2014
177	491	Liu	Homeless Youth Education Success Act.	Oct.	2, 2013
181	57	Governance and Finance	Validations	Jul.	3, 2013
182	207	Governance and Finance	Validations.	Sep.	6, 2013
183	209	Governance and Finance	Validations.	Sep.	6, 2013
184	210	Governance and Finance	Local government: omnibus bill.	Sep.	6, 2013
185	174	Walters	Instructional materials: digital format.	Aug.	27, 2013
191	600	Padilla	Emergency medical services.	Oct.	5, 2013
193	830	Monning	Hazard evaluation system and information service	Sep.	29, 2014
194	754	Galgiani	Vehicles: electronic wireless communications device: prohibitions.	•	11, 2013
195	367	Liu	California postsecondary education: state goals		26, 2013
196	201	Cannella	Utility rates: mobilehomes and apartment buildings.		28, 2013
197	368	Evans	Commercial fishing: commercial fishing salmon stamp	Sep.	26, 2013
198	389	Lieu	Physical Therapy Board of California	•	27, 2013
199	915	De León	BB devices.	•	30, 2014
201	478	Liu	Instructional materials: academic content standards: English		,
			learners	Oct.	2, 2013
203	464	Pavley	Local transportation funds: Ventura County	Oct.	1, 2013
208	656	Lara	Public social services: contracting	Oct.	8, 2013
209	543	Lieu	Income taxes: exclusion: deferral: qualified small business stock. $% \left(1\right) =\left(1\right) \left(1\right) $	Oct.	4, 2013
211	513	Hernandez	Tax administration: disclosure of information: Franchise Tax Board and cities.		3, 2013
213	278	Galgiani	Election petitions: circulators.	Sep.	9, 2013
215	778	Beall	Public employee benefits.	Oct.	12, 2013
220	526	Beall	California Public Employees' Pension Reform Act of 2013: administration.	Oct.	4, 2013
232	694	Monning	California Central Coast State Veterans Cemetery at Fort Ord Endowment Fund.	Oct.	10, 2013
233	64	Leno	Debt buying.	Jul.	11, 2013
234	179	Walters	Recreational off-highway vehicles	Aug.	27, 2013
236	716	Pavley	School districts: four-day school week: Moorpark Unified School District.	_	10, 2013
238	211	Liu	Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy members: voting	Sep.	6, 2013
239	657	Hernandez	Medi–Cal: hospitals: quality assurance fees: distinct part skilled nursing facilities.	Oct.	8, 2013

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title		ptered by cretary of State
243	465	Wyland	Professional clinical counselors	Oct.	1, 2013
245	117	Correa	Contracts.	Jul.	10, 2014
246	343	Fuller	Bighorn-Desert View Water Agency.	Sep.	24, 2013
247	479	Liu	Pupil assessment: grade 2 diagnostic assessments	Oct.	2, 2013
249	445	Leno	Public health: health records: confidentiality.	Oct.	1, 2013
250	344	$Wolk\ \dots\dots\dots\dots$	Olive Oil Commission of California.	Sep.	24, 2013
251	369	Calderon	Insurance: notice: electronic transmission.	Sep.	26, 2013
252	563	Liu	CalWORKs: welfare-to-work requirements	Oct.	4, 2013
254	388	Hancock	Solid waste: used mattresses: recycling and recovery.	Sep.	27, 2013
255	466	Cannella	Disorderly conduct: invasion of privacy	Oct.	1, 2013
260	312	Hancock	Youth offender parole hearings	Sep.	16, 2013
261	163	Monning	Contractors: fraudulent use of license	Aug.	27, 2013
262	180	Monning	Contractors	Aug.	27, 2013
266	916	Lieu	Prevailing wages	Sep.	30, 2014
267	479	Pavley	Pupil assessment: high school exit examination: eligible pupils with disabilities.	Sep.	19, 2014
268	18	Gaines	Health care districts: public contracts: design-build	May	29, 2014
269	436	Hill	Prepaid rental listing service	Sep.	30, 2013
270	850	Padilla	Solid waste: single-use carryout bags	Sep.	30, 2014
271	384	Hernandez	Associate Degree Nursing Scholarship Program.	Sep.	27, 2013
272	695	Corbett	Advertising and solicitations: government and military endorsements.	Oct.	10, 2013
274	564	Leno	Family law: parentage: child custody and support	Oct.	4, 2013
277	755	Beall	State Peace Officers' and Firefighters' Defined Contribution Plan.	Oct.	11, 2013
279	514	Hancock	San Francisco Bay Restoration Authority	Oct.	3, 2013
281	345	Calderon	Life insurance: accelerated death benefits	Sep.	24, 2013
282	58	Yee	Confidential medical information: required authorization to disclose.	Jul.	3, 2013
286	414	Yee	Vehicles: high-occupancy vehicle lanes.	Sep.	28, 2013
288	756	Lieu	Employment protections: time off	Oct.	11, 2013
290	696	Knight	Nonresident tuition exemption: veterans	Oct.	10, 2013
291	601	Hill	Public Utilities Commission: safety enforcement: gas and electrical corporations.	Oct.	5, 2013
292	88	Corbett	Employment: sexual harassment		12, 2013
294	565	Emmerson	Sterile drug products	Oct.	4, 2013
295	182	Emmerson	Sexually violent predators: civil commitment	Aug.	27, 2013
298	626	Wyland	Local government: supplemental law enforcement services	Oct.	7, 2013
300	480	Hancock	Instructional materials: revised curriculum frameworks: science and English language arts.	Oct.	2, 2013
303	149	Knight	Peace officers: identification certificates: concealed weapon endorsement.	Aug.	26, 2013
304	515	Lieu	Healing arts: boards.	Oct.	3, 2013
305	516	Lieu	Healing arts: boards.	Oct.	3, 2013
308	333	Lieu	Professions and vocations	Sep.	23, 2013
309	370	Lieu	State Athletic Commission.	Sep.	26, 2013
310	251	Calderon	Mortgages: foreclosure notices: title companies	Sep.	6, 2013
311	184	Padilla	Local elections: charters and charter proposals	Aug.	28, 2013
313	779	De León	Public Safety Officers Procedural Bill of Rights Act	Oct.	12, 2013

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title		ptered by retary of State
315	392	Lieu	Contractors.	Sep.	17, 2014
318	467	Hill	Consumer loans: Pilot Program for Increased Access to	Oct.	1, 2013
322	637	Hueso	Responsible Small Dollar Loans		8, 2013
324	164	Wright	Alcoholic beverages: tied-house restrictions: advertising.		27, 2013
324	175	Block	Trustees of the California State University: student members	-	27, 2013
326	279	Beall	Sex offenders		9, 2013
328	517	Knight	Counties: public works contracts.	•	3, 2013
330	481	Padilla	Pupil instruction: health framework: mental health instruction		2, 2013
332	446	Emmerson	California Health Benefit Exchange: records.		1, 2013
333	284	Lieu	Crimes: emergencies: false reporting.	Sen.	9, 2013
335	757	Yee	Expenditures: service contracts.	Oct.	11, 2013
340	285	Jackson	*		9, 2013
341	796	DeSaulnier	Law enforcement: anti–reproductive–rights crimes	Oct.	13, 2013
342	492	Yee	Foster children: social worker: visits.		2, 2013
345	681	Evans	Attorneys: annual membership fees.	Oct.	9, 2013
346	658	Beall	Public social services: records.		8, 2013
347	493			Oct.	2, 2013
347	385	Beall	Youth shelters: funding.		2, 2013
352	286	Galgiani	Agricultural seed: county seed enforcement subventions	-	
		Pavley	Medical assistants: supervision.	Sep.	9, 2013
353	447	Lieu	Health care coverage: language assistance.		1, 2013
355	620	Beall	Income taxes: credit: conservation.	Sep.	26, 2014
357	202	Correa	Elective Percutaneous Coronary Intervention (PCI) Pilot Program.	Aug.	28, 2013
359	415	Corbett	Vehicles: retirement and replacement.	Sep.	28, 2013
360	602	Padilla	Certification of voting systems.		5, 2013
362	566	Padilla	Voting procedures: natural disasters.		4, 2013
363	758	Wright	Firearms: criminal storage: unsafe handguns: fees		11, 2013
364	567	Steinberg	Mental health.		4, 2013
365	627	Wolk	Jail construction: funding.	Oct.	7, 2013
367	682	Block	Developmental services: regional centers: cultural and linguistic competency.	Oct.	9, 2013
368	717	Pavley	Teachers: added authorization in special education.		10, 2013
369	314	De León	State claims.	Sep.	20, 2013
371	9	De León	Claims against the state: appropriation	Jun.	17, 2013
375	287	Labor and Industrial Relations	Workers' compensation.	Sep.	9, 2013
377	780	Lieu	Public works: project determinations: wage and penalty assessments.	Oct.	12, 2013
378	150	Block	Official record of conviction: admissibility of electronically digitized copy.	Aug.	26, 2013
379	372	Hancock	School attendance: early and middle college high schools	Sep.	26, 2013
380	371	Padilla	Communications: service interruptions	Sep.	26, 2013
384	242	Gaines	California Memorial Scholarship Program	Aug.	22, 2014
390	718	Wright	Employee wage withholdings: failure to remit	Oct.	10, 2013
392	346	Berryhill	Fish and Game Code: game birds and waterfowl	Sep.	24, 2013
396	318	De León	Public services.	Sep.	15, 2014
400	759	Jackson	Employment protections: victims of domestic violence, sexual assault, or stalking.	Oct.	11, 2013

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Seci	ptered by retary of State
401	212	Hueso	Administrative practices	Sep.	6, 2013
402	666	De León	Breastfeeding	Oct.	9, 2013
406	243	Evans	Tribal Court Civil Money Judgment Act	Aug.	22, 2014
407	213	Hill	Local government: officers and employees: contracts	Sep.	6, 2013
415	48	Knight	Space flight liability.	Jun.	25, 2014
416	468	Liu	Surplus residential property.	Oct.	1, 2013
419	513	Block	Restitution: collection of fines, fees, and orders	Sep.	20, 2014
425	252	DeSaulnier	Public works: the Public Works Peer Review Act of 2013	Sep.	6, 2013
426	65	Corbett	Civil procedure: deficiency judgments	Jul.	11, 2013
427	256	$Monning\ \dots\dots\dots\dots$	Vessels: equipment requirements: personal flotation devices	Sep.	6, 2013
429	214	Hernandez	San Gabriel Basin Water Quality Authority Act	Sep.	6, 2013
434	546	Hill	Public Utilities Commission: removal of a commissioner. \hdots	Sep.	25, 2014
435	719	Padilla	Compensation: meal and rest or recovery periods	Oct.	10, 2013
436	416	Jackson	Port Hueneme Beach shoreline protection	Sep.	28, 2013
440	720	Padilla	Public postsecondary education: Student Transfer Achievement Reform Act.	Oct.	10, 2013
442	253	Wyland	State Board of Equalization: erroneous charges	Sep.	6, 2013
445	547	Hill	Underground storage tanks: hazardous substances: petroleum: groundwater and surface water contamination	Sep.	25, 2014
447	417	Lara	Surface mining operations.	Sep.	28, 2013
454	418	Corbett	Public resources: electric vehicle charging stations.	Sep.	28, 2013
457	165	Monning	Vessels: collisions and accidents.	Aug.	27, 2013
458	797	Wright	Gangs: statewide database.	Oct.	13, 2013
459	437	Pavley	Vehicle retirement: low-income motor vehicle owners	Sep.	30, 2013
460	667	Pavley	Prenatal testing program: education.	Oct.	9, 2013
462	142	$Monning\ \dots\dots\dots\dots$	Employment: compensation	Aug.	26, 2013
463	508	Pavley	Sentencing.	Oct.	3, 2013
465	429	Correa	Packaging and labeling: containers: slack fill	Sep.	30, 2013
468	683	Emmerson	$Developmental\ services:\ statewide\ Self-Determination\ Program.\ \ .$	Oct.	9, 2013
469	133	Corbett	Vehicles: aerodynamic vehicles.	Jul.	16, 2014
470	659	Wright	Community development: economic opportunity	Oct.	8, 2013
472	760	Hill	Gaming: licenses.	Oct.	11, 2013
476	347	Steinberg	Insurance: special assessments.	Sep.	24, 2013
477	711	Steinberg	Foreign labor contractors: registration	Sep.	28, 2014
482	166	Hill	Point-of-sale systems	Aug.	27, 2013
483	419	Jackson	Hazardous materials: business and area plans	Sep.	28, 2013
484	660	Wyland	Tax preparers	Oct.	8, 2013
485	518	Calderon	Weighmasters: junk dealers and recyclers	Oct.	3, 2013
486	917	DeSaulnier	Department of Transportation: goals and performance measures	Sep.	30, 2014
488	89	Hueso	Substandard housing: regulations	Aug.	12, 2013
490	482	Jackson	Early Assessment Program: common core academic content standards.	Oct.	2, 2013
493	469	Hernandez	Pharmacy practice	Oct.	1, 2013
494	684	$Monning\ . \dots . \dots$	Health care providers.	Oct.	9, 2013
496	781	Wright	Improper governmental activity: disclosure: protection	Oct.	12, 2013
498	746	Lara	Solid waste: biomass conversion.	Sep.	28, 2014
502	364	Block	University of California: bidding requirements.	Sep.	16, 2014

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title		aptered by cretary of State
504	254	Berryhill	Fruit, nut, and vegetable standards: civil penalties	Sep.	6, 2013
505	918	Jackson	Peace officers: welfare checks: firearms	Sep.	30, 2014
508	831	Hernandez	Medi-Cal: eligibility.	Sep.	29, 2014
509	10	DeSaulnier	California Health Benefit Exchange: background checks	Jun.	17, 2013
510	373	Jackson	Land use: subdivisions: rental mobilehome park conversion. \ldots .	Sep.	26, 2013
513	798	Hancock	Diversion programs: sealed records	Oct.	13, 2013
514	59	Public Safety	Crimes.	Jul.	3, 2013
522	494	Hueso	Foster Family Home and Small Family Home Insurance Fund. \dots	Oct.	2, 2013
527	66	Block	Workers' compensation: public employees: leaves of absence. $\ \ldots$	Jul.	11, 2013
528	338	Yee	Dependents: care and treatment: minor parents and nonminor dependent parents.	Sep.	23, 2013
530	721	Wright	Criminal offenders: rehabilitation	Oct.	10, 2013
534	722	Hernandez	Health and care facilities	Oct.	10, 2013
537	334	Banking and Financial Institutions	Business and finance.	Sep.	23, 2013
538	335	Hill	The Corporate Securities Law of 1968	Sep.	23, 2013
543	782	Block	Petty theft: enhancements for prior convictions	Oct.	12, 2013
545	49	Anderson	Name change: minors.	Jun.	25, 2014
546	90	Wright	Education employment: termination: hearing	Aug.	12, 2013
551	176	Gaines	Renewal and execution of judgments: judgment debtor. $\dots \dots$	Aug.	27, 2013
552	497	Calderon	Pupil instruction: violence awareness	Oct.	2, 2013
553	215	Yee	$Local\ government: assessment:\ elections\ procedures.\$	Sep.	6, 2013
555	685	Correa	Developmental services: regional centers: individual program plans and individualized family service plans.	Oct.	9, 2013
556	832	Padilla	Providers of health and safety labor or services: identification. \hdots	Sep.	29, 2014
557	216	Hill	High–speed rail	Sep.	6, 2013
558	519	Lieu	Reporters' shield law	Oct.	3, 2013
562	624	Galgiani	Dentists: mobile or portable dental units.	Oct.	7, 2013
563	470	Galgiani	Office of Statewide Health Planning and Development: hospital construction.	Oct.	1, 2013
566	398	Leno	Industrial hemp	Sep.	27, 2013
568	336	Steinberg	Privacy: Internet: minors	Sep.	23, 2013
569	799	Lieu	Interrogation: electronic recordation	Oct.	13, 2013
571	430	Liu	Income taxes: voluntary contributions: Keep Arts in Schools Fund.	Sep.	30, 2013
576	185	Block	Teacher credentialing: Commission on Teacher Credentialing. $\ \ldots$	Aug.	28, 2013
577	431	Pavley	Autism and other developmental disabilities: employment	Sep.	18, 2014
578	312	Wyland	Behavioral sciences: records retention	Sep.	9, 2014
581	91	Wyland	School bonds: bond accountability	Aug.	12, 2013
584	167	Wyland	School facilities: financial and performance audits	Aug.	27, 2013
585	288	Steinberg	Mental health: Mental Health Services Fund	Sep.	9, 2013
589	280	Hill	Vote by mail ballots: sample ballots	Sep.	9, 2013
590	723	De León	School personnel: professional development for classified school employees.	Oct.	10, 2013
591	520	Cannella	Renewable energy resources: local publicly owned electric utility: hydroelectric generation facility.	Oct.	3, 2013
594	773	Hill	Use of public resources.	Oct.	12, 2013
595	217	Calderon	Postsecondary education: financial aid	Sep.	6, 2013
600	492	Lieu	Drugs.	Sep.	20, 2014

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title		aptered by cretary of State
602	60	Human Services	Child abuse prevention, intervention, and treatment projects	Jul.	3, 2013
605	523	Lara	Short-lived climate pollutants	Sep.	21, 2014
606	348	De León	Harassment: child or ward.	Sep.	24, 2013
609	521	Wolk	Office of the State Long-Term Care Ombudsman	Oct.	3, 2013
611	860	Hill	Modified limousines: inspection program: safety requirements	Sep.	30, 2014
612	130	Leno	Residential tenancy: victims of human trafficking and elder or dependent adult abuse.	Aug.	19, 2013
613	603	DeSaulnier	Bay Area Toll Authority	Oct.	5, 2013
614	784	Wolk	$Local\ government: jurisdictional\ changes: infrastructure\ financing.$	Sep.	29, 2014
618	800	Leno	Wrongful convictions.	Oct.	13, 2013
620	638	Wright	Water replenishment districts.	Oct.	8, 2013
628	785	Beall	Enhanced infrastructure financing districts	Sep.	29, 2014
630	762	Pavley	California Tahoe Regional Planning Agency.	Oct.	11, 2013
636	548	Hill	Public Utilities Commission: proceedings	Sep.	25, 2014
639	316	Hernandez	Health care coverage.	Sep.	20, 2013
650	118	Lieu	Motion pictures.	Jul.	10, 2014
651	724	Pavley	Developmental centers and state hospitals	Oct.	10, 2013
652	431	DeSaulnier	Real property disclosures: construction defect litigation. $\ldots \ldots$	Sep.	30, 2013
656	604	Wright	Electrical restructuring: natural gas restructuring: information practices	Oct.	5, 2013
662	218	Galgiani	Structural pest control operators: financial responsibility	Sep.	6, 2013
665	315	Wolk	Oil and gas: drilling: indemnity bonds: wells	Sep.	20, 2013
666	577	Steinberg	Employment: retaliation.	Oct.	5, 2013
667	625	Roth	Retail sale of shelled eggs	Oct.	7, 2013
668	67	Fuller	Tribal gaming: compact ratification	Jul.	11, 2013
669	725	Huff	Emergency medical care: epinephrine auto-injectors	Oct.	10, 2013
670	399	Steinberg	Physicians and surgeons: drug prescribing privileges: investigation.	Sep.	27, 2013
672	568	Leno	CalFresh: eligibility: guidelines.	Oct.	4, 2013
673	244	DeSaulnier	County employees' retirement: Contra Costa County.	Aug.	22, 2014
674	549	Corbett	California Environmental Quality Act: exemption: residential infill projects.	Sep.	25, 2014
676	349	Block	Real estate records: unlawful destruction	Sep.	24, 2013
679	471	Berryhill	Licensees: reporting requirements	Oct.	1, 2013
680	168	Wolk	$To bacco\ Master\ Settlement\ Agreement: qualified\ escrow\ funds.\ \ .$	Aug.	27, 2013
681	726	Hernandez	Community college districts: personal property	Oct.	10, 2013
683	761	Block	Firearms: firearm safety certificate	Oct.	11, 2013
684	544	Hill	Advertising displays: redevelopment agency project areas. $\ \ldots \ \ldots$	Oct.	4, 2013
692	219	Hancock	Local government: community facilities districts	Sep.	6, 2013
694	545	Correa	Outdoor advertising: transit stations	Oct.	4, 2013
699	550	Hill	Public utilities: electrical corporations	Sep.	25, 2014
702	514	Anderson	Criminal law: badges: impersonation	Sep.	20, 2014
712	833	Lara	Hazardous waste facility: permitting: interim status	Sep.	29, 2014
717	317	DeSaulnier	Search warrants: driving under the influence	Sep.	20, 2013
718	189	Roth	Capital investment incentive programs: corporation tax credit: new advanced strategic aircraft program	Aug.	15, 2014
720	220	Correa	Military service: benefits.	Sep.	6, 2013
721	50	Padilla	Horse racing.	Jun.	25, 2014

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Cha Sec	aptered by cretary of State
722	22	Correa	California Mexican American Veterans' Memorial Beautification and Enhancement Fund: extension of operation.	Jun.	4, 2014
724	68	Emmerson	Liability: charitable vision screenings.	Jul.	11, 2013
725	697	Anderson	Veterans buildings and memorials: county and city property: veterans service organizations: nonprofit veteran service agencies: retrofit and remodel.	Oct.	10, 2013
726	420	Lara	California Global Warming Solutions Act of 2006: Western Climate Initiative, Incorporated.	Sep.	28, 2013
740	522	Padilla	Telecommunications: universal service programs: California Advanced Services Fund.	Oct.	3, 2013
743	386	Steinberg	Environmental quality: transit oriented infill projects, judicial review streamlining for environmental leadership development projects, and entertainment and sports center in the City of Sacramento.	Sep.	27, 2013
745	183	Transportation and Housing	Housing		27, 2013
749	387	Wolk	Habitat protection: endangered species	Sep.	27, 2013
751	257	Yee	Meetings: publication of action taken.	Sep.	6, 2013
752	605	Roth	Commercial and industrial common interest developments	-	5, 2013
753	639	Steinberg	Central Valley Flood Protection Board	Oct.	8, 2013
758	606	Block	General plans: City of Coronado.		5, 2013
759	698	Nielsen	Firearms: California State Military Museum and Resource Center.		10, 2013
761	365	DeSaulnier	Personal income taxes: voluntary contributions: School Supplies for Homeless Children Fund.	Sep.	16, 2014
762	318	Hill	Secondhand goods: lost, stolen, or embezzled items	Sep.	20, 2013
763	640	Fuller	State Water Resources Control Board: underground storage tanks.	Oct.	8, 2013
769	46	Block	Veterans: criminal defendants.	Jun.	28, 2013
770	350	Jackson	Unemployment compensation: disability benefits: paid family leave	Sep.	24, 2013
771	181	Galgiani	Inmates: temporary removal	Aug.	27, 2013
776	169	Corbett	Public works: prevailing wage rates: employer payment credits. $\ . \ .$	Aug.	27, 2013
777	6	Hernandez	Horse racing: workers' compensation.	Mar.	28, 2014
782	366	DeSaulnier	Income taxes: voluntary contributions: California Sexual Violence Victim Services Fund	Sep.	16, 2014
785	931	$Wolk \dots \dots \dots$	Design-build	Sep.	30, 2014
788	523	Transportation and Housing	Transportation	Oct.	3, 2013
789	221	Liu	lem:Vehicles: Policy	Sep.	6, 2013
798	367	De León	Income taxes: credits: contributions to education funds. $\ldots \ldots$	Sep.	16, 2014
800	448	Lara	Health care coverage programs: transition	Oct.	1, 2013
801	281	Roth	Department of Finance: reports: crimes	Sep.	9, 2013
803	113	DeSaulnier	$Local\ government: counties: consolidation\ of\ offices.\ \ldots\ldots.$	Jul.	9, 2014
806	569	Hueso	Department of Motor Vehicles: license plate alternatives pilot program.	Oct.	4, 2013
807	170	Price	California State University: African American Political and Economic Institute.	Aug.	27, 2013
809	400	DeSaulnier	Controlled substances: reporting	Sep.	27, 2013
814	472	Natural Resources and Water	Natural resources: administration.	Oct.	1, 2013
815	186	Veterans Affairs	Veterans	Aug.	28, 2013
816	289	Health	Hospice facilities: developmental disabilities: intellectual disability.	Sep.	9, 2013
817	152	Governmental Organization	California State Lottery: drawings.	Aug.	26, 2013

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Seci	ptered by retary of State
818	337	Governmental Organization	Alcoholic beverages.	Sep.	23, 2013
819	438	Governmental Organization	Horse racing: Breeders' Cup World Championship series: payment of purses.	Sep.	30, 2013
820	353	Governmental Organization	State government	Sep.	26, 2013
821	473	Business, Professions and Economic Development	Healing arts.	Oct.	1, 2013
822	319	Business, Professions and Economic Development	Professions and vocations	Sep.	20, 2013
823	474	Business, Professions and Economic Development	Professions and vocations: licensure	Oct.	1, 2013
824	177	Governance and Finance	State Board of Equalization: administration	Aug.	27, 2013
825	607	Governance and Finance	Government finance	Oct.	5, 2013
826	61	Judiciary	Civil law: omnibus bill.	Jul.	3, 2013
827	65	Liu	Local government: Los Angeles County: notice of recordation	Jun.	28, 2014
828	861	Lieu	Assistance to federal agencies.		30, 2014
829	119	Galgiani	Local government: City of Escalon: sale of property		10, 2014
833	90	Liu	Jails: discharge of prisoners.		7, 2014
838	919	Beall	Juveniles: sex offenses.		30, 2014
842	654	Knight	Highway signs: Veterans' Home of California.		27, 2014
844	920	Pavley	Elections: ballot measure contributions.	•	30, 2014
845	120	Correa	Postsecondary education: electronic disbursement of student financial aid.	•	10, 2014
846	432	Galgiani	Crimes: Violent Crime Information Center		18, 2014
850	747	Block	Public postsecondary education: community college districts: baccalaureate degree pilot program.	•	28, 2014
852	25	Leno	Budget Act of 2014. (Item Veto)		20, 2014
853	27	Budget and Fiscal Review	Transportation	Jun.	20, 2014
854	28	Budget and Fiscal Review	State and local government	Jun.	20, 2014
855	29	Budget and Fiscal Review	Human services.	Jun.	20, 2014
856	30	Budget and Fiscal Review	Developmental services	Jun.	20, 2014
857	31	Budget and Fiscal Review	Health.	Jun.	20, 2014
858	32	Budget and Fiscal Review	Education finance: education omnibus trailer bill.	Jun.	20, 2014
859	33	Budget and Fiscal Review	Education finance: local control funding formula.	Jun.	20, 2014
860	34	Budget and Fiscal Review	Education finance: education omnibus trailer bill.	Jun.	20, 2014
861	35	Budget and Fiscal Review	Public resources: trailer bill.	Jun.	20, 2014
862	36		Greenhouse gases: emissions reduction.	Jun.	20, 2014
863	37	Budget and Fiscal Review	Correctional facilities: construction.	Jun.	20, 2014
865	38	Budget and Fiscal Review	Budget Act of 2013: augmentation	Jun.	20, 2014
867	186	Budget and Fiscal Review	State reserve fund ballot measure.	Aug.	11, 2014
869	39	Budget and Fiscal Review	School facilities: construction: bond act	Jun.	20, 2014

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Sec	ptered by retary of State
870	40	Budget and Fiscal Review	Health.	Jun.	20, 2014
871	41	Budget and Fiscal Review	Property taxes: new construction exclusion: active solar energy system.	Jun.	20, 2014
873	685	Budget and Fiscal Review	Human services.	Sep.	27, 2014
875	686	Budget and Fiscal Review	Public safety.	Sep.	27, 2014
876	687	Budget and Fiscal Review	Education finance.	Sep.	27, 2014
877	688	Budget and Fiscal Review	Correctional facilities: construction.	Sep.	27, 2014
878	689	Budget and Fiscal Review	In-home supportive services: onsite provider orientation	Sep.	27, 2014
879	690	Budget and Fiscal Review	State employees: memoranda of understanding	Sep.	27, 2014
883	691	Hancock	West Contra Costa Healthcare District	Sep.	27, 2014
895	704	Corbett	Residential care facilities for the elderly	Sep.	28, 2014
896	190	Correa	Finance lenders: nonprofit organizations: zero–interest, low–cost loans: exemptions.	Aug.	15, 2014
897	480	Steinberg	Educational programs: history-social science framework: adult education: civics instruction.	Sep.	19, 2014
898	393	Cannella	State government: state funds	Sep.	17, 2014
900	552	Hill	Public utilities: rate case application: safety.	Sep.	25, 2014
905	51	Knight	Assault: force likely to produce great bodily injury	Jun.	25, 2014
906	368	Correa	Elective Percutaneous Coronary Intervention (PCI) Program. \hdots	Sep.	16, 2014
910	638	Pavley	Domestic violence: restraining orders	Sep.	26, 2014
911	705	Block	Residential care facilities for the elderly	Sep.	28, 2014
912	571	Mitchell	State property: vending machines	Sep.	25, 2014
915	245	Hill	Standardized testing: inadequate or improper test conditions. $\ \ldots \ .$	Aug.	22, 2014
926	921	Beall	Crimes: statute of limitation: felony sex crimes	Sep.	30, 2014
930	481	Berryhill	Arson	Sep.	19, 2014
936	482	Monning	Utilities	Sep.	19, 2014
939	246	Block	Criminal jurisdiction.	Aug.	22, 2014
940	553	Jackson	California Conservatorship Jurisdiction Act	Sep.	25, 2014
941	433	Monning	Vessel operator cards.	Sep.	18, 2014
944	515	Torres	Surplus state property.	Sep.	20, 2014
946	171	Huff	Community facilities: Orange County Sanitation District	Jul.	21, 2014
948	218	Veterans Affairs	Active militia.	Aug.	21, 2014
949	369	Jackson	After school programs: Distinguished After School Health Recognition Program	Sep.	16, 2014
950	191	Torres	Bribery: statute of limitations: tolling	Aug.	15, 2014
952	483	Torres	Prohibited financial interests: aiding and abetting	Sep.	19, 2014
953	192	Roth	Vehicles: parking: public grounds	Aug.	15, 2014
955	712	Mitchell	Interception of electronic communications	Sep.	28, 2014
959	572	Hernandez	Health care coverage.	Sep.	25, 2014
960	247	Morrell	Pharmacy.	Aug.	22, 2014
962	275	Leno	Smartphones	Aug.	25, 2014
964	573	Hernandez	Health care coverage.	Sep.	25, 2014
967	748	De León	Student safety: sexual assault.	Sep.	28, 2014
968	922	Hill	Public lands: Martins Beach property: access road.	Sep.	30, 2014

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Seci	ptered by retary of State
971	923	Huff	School finance: categorical programs	Sep.	30, 2014
972	172	Torres	California Health Benefit Exchange: board: membership	Jul.	21, 2014
973	484	Hernandez	Narcotic treatment programs.	Sep.	19, 2014
977	219	Liu	Juveniles.	Aug.	21, 2014
978	136	DeSaulnier	Rape victims: local rape victim counseling centers: notice	Jul.	18, 2014
980	554	Lieu	Prisoners: DNA testing.	Sep.	25, 2014
985	555	Pavley	Stormwater resource planning	Sep.	25, 2014
987	621	Monning	California Sea Otter Fund: Department of Fish and Wildlife: State Coastal Conservancy.	Sep.	26, 2014
988	121	Jackson	Fox Canyon Groundwater Management Agency	Jul.	10, 2014
992	434	Nielsen	Common interest developments: property use and maintenance. $\ .\ .$	Sep.	18, 2014
993	622	Mitchell	Healing arts: dietitians.	Sep.	26, 2014
997	248	Morrell	Voluntary contributions: California Fund for Senior Citizens. \hdots	Aug.	22, 2014
1004	574	Hernandez	Health care: palliative care.	Sep.	25, 2014
1009	220	Liu	Public records.	Aug.	21, 2014
1010	749	Mitchell	Cocaine base: penalties.	Sep.	28, 2014
1011	556	Monning	Nonprofit corporations: self-insurance	Sep.	25, 2014
1012	435	Wyland	Healing arts: licensure requirements	Sep.	18, 2014
1015	193	Galgiani	Inmates	Aug.	15, 2014
1018	924	De León	Pest control: citrus disease prevention	Sep.	30, 2014
1019	862	Leno	Upholstered furniture: flame retardant chemicals	Sep.	30, 2014
1022	394	Huff	Public postsecondary education: labor market outcome information.	Sep.	17, 2014
1023	771	Liu	Community colleges: foster youth.	Sep.	29, 2014
1025	66	Torres	Department of the California Highway Patrol: Department of Human Resources.	Jun.	28, 2014
1027	194	Hill	Booking photographs: commercial use	Aug.	15, 2014
1028	692	Jackson	Student financial aid: Cal Grant C awards	Sep.	27, 2014
1031	313	De León	State claims.	Sep.	9, 2014
1034	195	Monning	Health care coverage: waiting periods	Aug.	15, 2014
1036	485	Pavley	Urban water management plans	Sep.	19, 2014
1037	196	Hernandez	Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority: transactions and use tax	Aug.	15, 2014
1038	249	Leno	Juveniles: dismissal of petition	Aug.	22, 2014
1039	319	Hernandez	Pharmacy	Sep.	15, 2014
1041	834	Jackson	Business: filings.	Sep.	29, 2014
1045	80	Beall	Medi-Cal Drug Treatment Program: group outpatient drug free services.	Jul.	7, 2014
1050	197	Monning	Notaries public: verification of identity: notice	Aug.	15, 2014
1051	198	Galgiani	Buyer's Choice Act.	Aug.	15, 2014
1052	575	Torres	Health care coverage.	Sep.	25, 2014
1053	576	Mitchell	Health care coverage: contraceptives	Sep.	25, 2014
1054	436	Steinberg	Mentally ill offender crime reduction grants.	Sep.	18, 2014
1058	623	Leno	Writ of habeas corpus.	Sep.	26, 2014
1060	199	Liu	School employees: professional growth	Aug.	15, 2014
1063	624	Block	Voter registration: juvenile detention facilities	Sep.	26, 2014
1064	557	Hill	Public Utilities Commission: railroads: natural gas pipelines: safety.	Sep.	25, 2014

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Sec	ptered by retary of State
1066	437	Galgiani	Missing or unidentified persons.	Sep.	18, 2014
1072	52	Fuller	Real property: duty of care: recreational purposes: aviation activities.	Jun.	25, 2014
1074	221	Knight	State government: state funds.		21, 2014
1075	250	Knight	Department of Forestry and Fire Protection: civil cost recovery		22, 2014
1077	835	DeSaulnier	Vehicles: road usage charge pilot program.		29, 2014
1083	438	Pavley	Physician assistants: disability certifications.	Sep.	18, 2014
1087	750	Monning	Farm labor contractors.	Sep.	28, 2014
1089	836	Mitchell	Medi–Cal: juvenile inmates.	Sep.	29, 2014
1090	625	Fuller	Electricity: rates: default time–of–use pricing.	Sep.	26, 2014
1093	402	Liu	Developmental services: regional centers: culturally and linguistically competent services.	Sep.	18, 2014
1099	773	Steinberg	Dependent children: wards of the juvenile court: sibling visitation.	Sep.	29, 2014
1110	655	Jackson	Arraignment: military and veteran status: forms.	Sep.	27, 2014
1111	837	Lara	Pupils: involuntary transfer: county community schools	Sep.	29, 2014
1113	656	Knight	Property taxation: disabled veterans' exemption: refunds: statute of limitations.	Sep.	27, 2014
1116	439	Torres	Physicians and surgeons.	Sep.	18, 2014
1117	626	$Monning\ \dots\dots\dots\dots$	Pesticide Contamination Prevention Act.	Sep.	26, 2014
1119	320	Leno	California Travel and Tourism Commission	Sep.	15, 2014
1120	838	Galgiani	Local water supply programs or projects: funding. $\dots \dots \dots$	Sep.	29, 2014
1127	440	Torres	Emergency services: individuals with developmental disabilities and cognitive impairments	Sep.	18, 2014
1130	173	Roth	Drinking water: County Water Company of Riverside water system: liability.	Jul.	21, 2014
1131	122	Walters	Income taxes: with holding: limited liability company. \hdots	Jul.	10, 2014
1134	100	Knight	Vehicles: public transit buses: illuminated signs	Jul.	8, 2014
1135	558	Jackson	Inmates: sterilization.	Sep.	25, 2014
1136	222	Huff	Foster care providers: criminal records	Aug.	21, 2014
1141	751	Hancock	Unemployment insurance: use of information	Sep.	28, 2014
1142	251	Monning	Health insurance fraud: annual special purpose assessments. $\ldots \ldots$	Aug.	22, 2014
1153	706	Leno	Residential care facilities for the elderly	Sep.	28, 2014
1154	559	Hancock	Peace officers: San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District Police Department.	Sep.	25, 2014
1159	752	Lara	Professions and vocations: license applicants: individual tax identification number.	Sep.	28, 2014
1161	486	Beall	Drug Medi-Cal.	Sep.	19, 2014
1162	67	Berryhill	Vessels: violations.	Jun.	28, 2014
1165	713	Mitchell	Pupil instruction: sexual abuse and sex trafficking prevention education.	Sep.	28, 2014
1167	81	Hueso	Vector control.	Jul.	7, 2014
1168	346	Pavley	Groundwater management.	Sep.	16, 2014
1171	200	Hueso	Real property transactions: agents: obligations	Aug.	15, 2014
1172	925	Steinberg	Pupil health: vision appraisals.	Sep.	30, 2014
1174	753	Lara	English language education.	Sep.	28, 2014
1175	786	Walters	Vehicles: length limitations: motorsports	Sep.	29, 2014
1177	839	Steinberg	Privacy: students	Sep.	29, 2014
1181	68	Correa	Finance lenders.	Jun.	28, 2014
1182	577	Leno	Health care coverage: claims data	Sep.	25, 2014

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Sec	ptered by retary of State
1183	516	DeSaulnier	Vehicle registration fees: surcharge for bicycle infrastructure	Sep.	20, 2014
1195	187	Steinberg	State ballot pamphlet	Aug.	11, 2014
1197	517	Pavley	Restitution: collection by counties	Sep.	20, 2014
1200	518	Padilla	Public postsecondary education: academic standards	Sep.	20, 2014
1203	693	Jackson	Property taxation: welfare exemption: rental housing and related facilities: payment in lieu of taxes agreement.	Sep.	27, 2014
1204	524	Lara	California Clean Truck, Bus, and Off–Road Vehicle and Equipment Technology Program	Sep.	21, 2014
1205	252	Monning	Insurance	Aug.	22, 2014
1206	223	Evans	State Personnel Board: administrative regulations	Aug.	21, 2014
1210	754	Lara	Postsecondary education: California DREAM Loan Program	Sep.	28, 2014
1211	926	Padilla	Emergency services: Next Generation 911	Sep.	30, 2014
1220	755	Torres	State teachers' retirement.	Sep.	28, 2014
1221	370	Hancock	After school programs	Sep.	16, 2014
1222	137	Block	Dismissal: criminal action.	Jul.	18, 2014
1224	300	Correa	Tribal gaming: compact ratification.	Aug.	29, 2014
1226	657	Correa	Veterans: professional licensing.	Sep.	27, 2014
1227	658	Hancock	Diversion: members of the military.	Sep.	27, 2014
1228	787	Hueso	Trade Corridors Improvement Fund	Sep.	29, 2014
1229	69	Fuller	Week of the School Administrator.	Jun.	28, 2014
1230	19	Governance and Finance	Validations	May	29, 2014
1231	224	Governance and Finance	Validations	Aug.	21, 2014
1232	225	Governance and Finance	Validations	Aug.	21, 2014
1235	927	Knight	Prepackaged food	Sep.	30, 2014
1236	253	Monning	Transit districts: transit offenses and enforcement	Aug.	22, 2014
1240	254	Anderson	State civil service: employment procedures	Aug.	22, 2014
1242	255	Lieu	Automotive repair: Bureau of Automotive Repair	Aug.	22, 2014
1243	395	Lieu	Professions and vocations	Sep.	17, 2014
1244	560	Lieu	Structural Pest Control Board.	Sep.	25, 2014
1245	396	Lieu	The Dental Hygiene Committee of California	Sep.	17, 2014
1246	397	Lieu	Acupuncture	_	17, 2014
1247	840	Lieu	Private postsecondary education: California Private Postsecondary Education Act of 2009.	_	29, 2014
1249	756	Hill	Hazardous waste: shredder waste.	Sep.	28, 2014
1251	757	Huff	California Public Employees' Pension Reform Act of 2013: joint powers authority: employees.	Sep.	28, 2014
1252	774	Torres	Public social services: former foster youth: transitional housing	Sep.	29, 2014
1253	697	Steinberg	Initiative measures.	Sep.	27, 2014
1255	863	Cannella	Disorderly conduct: unlawful distribution of image	Sep.	30, 2014
1256	256	Mitchell	Medical services: credit.	Aug.	22, 2014
1261	715	Jackson	Hazardous materials: business plans	Sep.	28, 2014
1265	398	Hueso	State vehicle fleet purchases: minimum fuel economy standard	Sep.	17, 2014
1266	321	Huff	Pupil health: epinephrine auto-injectors	_	15, 2014
1271	841	Evans	Personal Income Tax Law: cancellation of indebtedness: student loan forgiveness.		29, 2014
1272	175	Lieu	Campaign finance: advisory election	Jul.	22, 2014
1273	487	Lara	Insurance: low–cost automobile insurance program		19, 2014
1274	371	Hancock	Recycling: used mattresses.	-	16, 2014

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Sec	ptered by retary of State
1275	530	De León	Vehicle retirement and replacement: Charge Ahead California Initiative.	Sen	21, 2014
1276	758	Hernandez	Health care: fair billing policies.	-	28, 2014
1281	561	Pavley	Oil and gas production: water use: reporting.	-	25, 2014
1283	372	Galgiani	Controlled substances.		16, 2014
1291	276	Nielsen	Public cemetery districts: Halcumb Cemetery District	-	25, 2014
1295	373	Block	Trespass: requests for law enforcement assistance.		16, 2014
1296	70	Leno	Juveniles: contemptuous habitual truants.		28, 2014
1298	531	Hernandez	High-occupancy toll lanes.		21, 2014
1299	842	Padilla	Workplace violence prevention plans: hospitals.	_	29, 2014
1300	519	Hancock	Refineries: turnarounds.	-	20, 2014
1301	694	DeSaulnier	Corporate Flexibility Act of 2011: Social Purpose Corporations	Бер.	20, 2014
1301	0,54	Desaumer	Act	Sep.	27, 2014
1304	71	Judiciary	Maintenance of the codes	Jun.	28, 2014
1306	82	Leno	Marriage.	Jul.	7, 2014
1310	174	Lara	Misdemeanors: maximum sentence.	Jul.	21, 2014
1311	843	Hill	Hospitals: antimicrobial stewardship	Sep.	29, 2014
1312	374	Steinberg	California Transportation Commission: annual report	Sep.	16, 2014
1314	399	Monning	Unemployment insurance benefits: determination: appeals	Sep.	17, 2014
1315	844	Monning	Medi–Cal: providers.	Sep.	29, 2014
1319	348	Pavley	Groundwater	Sep.	16, 2014
1323	375	Lieu	Specialized license plates: Pet Lover's License Plate Program	Sep.	16, 2014
1326	226	Roth	Hearing aids: warranty: work order or receipt	Aug.	21, 2014
1332	257	Wolk	Pesticides: carbon monoxide pest control devices	Aug.	22, 2014
1335	845	Leno	Income and corporation taxes: credits: information	Sep.	29, 2014
1339	488	Cannella	Medi-Cal: Drug Medi-Cal Treatment Program providers	Sep.	19, 2014
1340	83	Hernandez	Health care coverage: provider contracts.	Jul.	7, 2014
1341	846	Mitchell	Medi-Cal: Statewide Automated Welfare System	Sep.	29, 2014
1345	489	Natural Resources and			
		Water	Natural resources.	-	19, 2014
1349	258	Jackson	School athletics: information relating to competitive athletics	Aug.	22, 2014
1352	46	Hancock	Alameda Health System.		23, 2014
1353	322	Nielsen	Local government: Williamson Act.	Sep.	15, 2014
1356	314	De León	Tribal gaming: compact ratification.	Sep.	9, 2014
1360	72	Padilla	Compensation: rest or recovery periods	Jun.	28, 2014
1364	520	Fuller	Telecommunications universal service programs	Sep.	20, 2014
1368	315	Wolk	State highways: relinquishment.	Sep.	9, 2014
1371	525	Leno	Natural gas: leakage abatement.	Sep.	21, 2014
1380	441	Wyland	Pupil instruction: social science: genocide	Sep.	18, 2014
1382	707	Block	Residential care facilities for the elderly	-	28, 2014
1384	847	Mitchell	Certified nurse assistants.	Sep.	29, 2014
1388	714	Lieu	Human trafficking	Sep.	28, 2014
1390	562	Correa	Santa Ana River Conservancy Program.	Sep.	25, 2014
1391	695	Hancock	Community colleges: inmate education programs: computation of apportionments.	Sep.	27, 2014
1395	928	Block	Public beaches: inspection for contaminants	Sep.	30, 2014
1399	277	Galgiani	Agricultural seed: county seed enforcement subventions	Aug.	25, 2014
1400	278	Hancock	Community colleges: protective orders	Aug.	25, 2014
				-	

Bill No.	Chap. No.	Author	Subject or Title	Chaptered b Secretary of State	
1405	848	DeSaulnier	Pesticides: schoolsites	Sep.	29, 2014
1406	53	Wolk	Correctional Officers: Napa County	Jun.	25, 2014
1409	563	Hill	Public Utilities Commission: safety investigations	Sep.	25, 2014
1412	759	Nielsen	Criminal proceedings: mentally incompetent offenders	Sep.	28, 2014
1414	627	Wolk	Electricity: demand response.	Sep.	26, 2014
1415	696	Hill	Bay Area Air Quality Management District: advisory council	Sep.	27, 2014
1416	73	Block	Dentistry: fees.	Jun.	28, 2014
1417	227	Jackson	Emergency Management Assistance Compact	Aug.	21, 2014
1420	490	Wolk	Water management: urban water management plans	Sep.	19, 2014
1422	228	Padilla	Military courts: sexual assault: courts-martial	Aug.	21, 2014
1424	628	Wolk	State property: tidelands transfer: City of Martinez	Sep.	26, 2014
1430	323	Hill	Malicious mischief: airport property: transportation services	Sep.	15, 2014
1433	929	Hill	Local Agency Public Construction Act: transit design-build contracts.	Sep.	30, 2014
1434	259	Wolk	Funding of fish and wildlife programs: State Duck Stamp Account advisory committee.	Aug.	22, 2014
1438	491	Pavley	Controlled substances: opioid antagonists	Sep.	19, 2014
1440	659	Wolk	Veterans' homes: fees and charges	Sep.	27, 2014
1441	930	Lara	Political Reform Act of 1974: contributions	Sep.	30, 2014
1445	260	Evans	Developmental services: regional centers: individual program plans: telehealth.	Aug.	22, 2014
1446	84	DeSaulnier	Health care coverage: small employer market	Jul.	7, 2014
1454	629	Gaines	Department of Fish and Wildlife: enforcement: patrol vehicle mounted video and audio systems.	Sep.	26, 2014
1457	849	Evans	$\label{thm:medical care} \mbox{Medical care: electronic treatment authorization requests.} \ \dots \dots .$	Sep.	29, 2014
1458	544	Environmental Quality .	Hazardous substances	Sep.	25, 2014
1459	123	Banking and Financial Institutions	Mortgage loan originators: educational requirements	Jul.	10, 2014
1460	772	Human Services	Child welfare.	Sep.	29, 2014
1461	54	Public Safety	Public safety.	Jun.	25, 2014
1462	201	Governance and Finance	Local government: omnibus bill	Aug.	15, 2014
1463	261	Governance and Finance	California Health Facilities Financing Authority.	Aug.	22, 2014
1464	134	Governance and Finance	Property taxation	Jul.	16, 2014
1465	442	Health	Health.	Sep.	18, 2014
1466	316	Business, Professions and Economic Development	Health care professionals.	Sep.	9, 2014
1467	400	Business, Professions and Economic Development	Professions and vocations.	Sep.	17, 2014

Signed 6	40
Not Signed	1
Cotal	41

CHAPTER NUMBERS OF SENATE AND ASSEMBLY BILLS—2013

Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.
	110.	110.	110.	110.	110.	110.	110.	110.
1	41		61	826		121		195
2.	140		62		116	122		235
3		113	63		1377	123		267
4	67		64	233		124		393
5	68		65	426		125		568
6		1267	66	527		126		694
7		406	67	668		127		937
8 9	371	72	68 69	724	93	128 129	146	1275
10	509		70	90		130	612	
11		246	71		61	131		178
12		254	72		163	132		481
13		492	73		226	133		541
14		546	74		265	134		557
15		567	75		372	135		166
16 17		685 805	76 77		383 392	136 137		631 379
18		1183	78		392 464	137		743
19		1250	79		493	139		978
20		110	80		643	140	50	
21		74	81		824	141		1392
22		75	82		984	142	462	
23		82	83		1058	143		20 139
24 25		85 89	84 85		1160 1266	144 145		238
23 26		92	86		1404	146		465
27		98	87		1427	147	60	
28	71		88	292		148	107	
29	73		89	488		149	303	
30	74		90	546		150	378	
31 32	75 76		91 92	581	130	151 152	111 817	• • •
33	78		93		131	153		506
34	82		94		164	154		221
35	85		95		206	155		789
36	89		96		306	156		1167
37	94		97		309	157		133
38 39		434 490	98 99		331 381	158 159	• • • •	499 625
40		522	100		413	160		722
41	106		101		443	161		81
42	114		102		533	162		817
43	120		103		555	163	261	
44	130		104		727	164	324	
45 46	139	• • •	105		1029 1316	165 166	457 482	
46 47	769	 97	106 107		1316	167	482 584	• • •
48		86	107		408	168	680	
49	91		109		457	169	776	
50		94	110		461	170	807	
51		277	111		512	171	5	
52		752	112 113		813 1005	172 173	14 169	
53 54	 6	957	113		1236	173	185	• • •
55	159		115		1282	175	325	
56	162		116		1388	176	551	
57	181		117		1405	177	824	
58	282		118	112		178	152	
59	514		119	171	11	179	234 262	
60	602		120		11	180	202	

181	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.
182 295	181	771		243		1091	305		1181
183									
1844 311 246 1259 308 1384 185 576 247 1380 309 1394 186 815 248 1339 310 105 187 918 249 812 311 1008 188 1030 250 811 312 260 189 1218 251 310 313 4 190 1248 252 425 314 369 191 1289 253 442 316 639 192 1365 254 504 316 639 193 117 255 491 317 717 194 210 256 427 318 762 195 312 256 427 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>									
185 576 247 1380 309 1394 186 815 248 1339 310 105 187 918 249 812 311 1008 188 1300 313 4 189 1248 252 425 314 369 190 1248 252 425 314 369 191 1289 253 442 316 665 193 117 255 491 317 717 194 210 256 427 318 762 195 312 257 751 319 822 196									
1866									
187									
188									
1889								260	
1900									
191								369	
192									
193									
194									
195							318	762	
196 583 258 44 320 797 197 960 259 65 321 1391 198 1070 260 157 322 1410 199 1215 261 161 323 754 200 196 263 176 325 329 202 357 264 432 326 329 203 21 265 354 327 447 204 122 266 624 328 535 205 119 267 703 329 636 206 128 268 829 330 763 207 182 269 1006 331 1371 208 132 270 1050 332 129 209 183 271 1135 333 308 131 210 184 272 1195 334 537 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>822</td> <td></td>								822	
197							320		797
198 1070 260 157 322 1410 199 1215 261 161 323 754 200 196 263 176 325 329 202 357 264 432 326 382 203 21 265 354 327 447 204 122 266 624 328 535 205 119 267 703 329 636 206 128 268 829 330 763 207 182 269 1006 331 1371 208 132 270 1050 332 129 209 183 271 1135 333 308 210 184 272 1195 334 537 211 238 273 1332 335 538 212 401 274 1352 336 568 <						65	321		1391
200 1411 262 173 324 216 201 196 263 176 325 329 202 357 264 326 382 203 21 265 354 327 447 204 122 266 328 535 205 119 267 703 329 636 206 128 268 829 330 763 207 182 269 1006 331 1731 208 132 270 1050 332 129 209 183 271 1195 334 537 21			1070			157	322		1410
200 1411 262 173 324 216 201 196 263 176 325 329 202 357 264 326 382 203 21 265 354 327 447 204 122 266 328 535 205 119 267 703 329 636 206 128 268 829 330 763 207 182 269 1006 331 1731 208 132 270 1050 332 129 209 183 271 1195 334 537 21							323		
202 357 264 432 326 382 203 122 265 354 327				262		173			216
203 21 265 354 327 447 204 122 266 328 535 205 119 267 703 329 636 206 128 268 829 330 763 207 182 269 1006 331 1371 208 132 270 1050 332 129 209 183 271 1135 333 308 210 184 272 1195 334 537 210 184 272 1352 336 568 211 238 273 1342 336 568 <t< td=""><td>201</td><td>196</td><td></td><td>263</td><td></td><td>176</td><td>325</td><td></td><td>329</td></t<>	201	196		263		176	325		329
203 21 265 354 327	202	357		264		432	326		382
205 119 267 703 329 636 206 128 268 829 330 763 207 182 269 1050 332 129 208 132 270 1050 332 129 209 183 271 1135 333 308 210 184 273 1332 335 538 211 238 273 1332 335 538 211 238 273 1332 335 538 211 238 274 1352 336 568 212 401 274 1332 335 538	203	21		265		354	327		447
206 128 268 829 330 763 207 182 269 1006 331 1371 208 132 270 1050 332 129 209 183 271 1135 333 308 210 184 272 1195 334 537 211 238 273 1352 336 568 212 401 274 1352 336 568 213 407 275 1420 337 818 213 407 276 1421 338 528 215 553 277 44 339		122		266		624	328		535
207 182 269 1006 331 1371 208 132 270 1050 332 209 183 271 1135 333 308 210 184 272 1195 334 537 211 238 273 1332 335 538 211 401 274 1352 336 568 213 407 275 1420 337 818 214 429 276 1421 338 528 215 553 277 44 339 404 216 557 278 213 341	205			267					
208 132 270 1050 332 129 209 183 271 1135 333 308 210 184 272 1195 334 537 211 238 273 1332 335 538 211 238 274 1352 336 568 212 401 274 1352 336 568 214 429 276 1421 338 528 215 553 277 44 339 404 216 557 278 213 340 791 217 595 279 326 341 <t< td=""><td></td><td>128</td><td></td><td>268</td><td></td><td></td><td>330</td><td></td><td></td></t<>		128		268			330		
209 183 271 1135 333 308 210 184 272 1195 334 537 211 238 273 1332 335 538 212 401 274 1352 336 568 213 407 275 1420 337 818 214 429 276 1421 338 528 215 553 277 44 339 404 216 557 278 213 340 791 217 595 279 326 341 1297 218 662 280 589 342 <t< td=""><td>207</td><td>182</td><td></td><td>269</td><td></td><td>1006</td><td>331</td><td></td><td>1371</td></t<>	207	182		269		1006	331		1371
210 184 272 1195 334 537 211 238 273 1332 335 538 212 401 274 1352 336 568 213 407 275 1420 337 818 214 429 276 1421 338 528 215 553 277 44 339 404 216 557 278 213 340 791 217 595 279 326 341 1297 218 662 280 589 342 135 219 692 281 80 344		132							
211 238 273 1332 335 538 212 401 274 1352 336 568 213 407 275 1420 337 818 214 429 276 1421 338 528 215 553 277 44 339 404 216 557 278 213 340 791 217 595 279 326 341 1297 218 662 280 589 342 135 219 692 281 801 343 246 220 720 282 59 344 2									
212 401 274 1352 336 568 213 407 275 1420 337 818 214 429 276 1421 338 528 215 553 277 44 339 404 216 557 278 213 340 791 217 595 279 326 341 1297 218 662 280 589 342 135 219 692 281 801 343 246 220 720 282 59 344 250 221 789 283 134 345 281 2221 1789 283 134 345 <									
213 407 275 1420 337 818 214 429 276 1421 338 528 215 553 277 44 339 404 216 557 278 213 340 791 217 595 279 326 341 1297 218 662 280 589 342 135 219 692 281 801 343 246 220 720 282 59 344 250 221 789 283 134 345 281 221 789 283 134 347 476									
214 429 276 1421 338 528 215 553 277 44 339 404 216 557 278 213 340 791 217 595 279 326 341 1297 218 662 280 589 342 135 219 692 281 801 343 246 220 720 282 59 344 250 221 789 283 134 345 281 221 789 284 333 346 392 221 789 283 134 347 476<									
215 553 277 44 339 404 216 557 278 213 340 791 217 595 279 326 341 1297 218 662 280 589 342 135 219 692 281 801 342 135 220 720 282 59 344 250 221 789 283 134 345 281 222 116 284 333 346 392 223 14 285 340 347 476 224 121 286 352 348 606 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>									
216 557 278 213 340 791 217 595 279 326 341 1297 218 662 280 589 342 135 219 692 281 801 343 246 220 720 282 59 344 250 221 789 283 134 345 281 222 116 284 333 346 392 223 14 285 340 347 476 224 121 286 352 348 606 225 137 287 375 349 676 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>									
217 595 279 326 341 1297 218 662 280 589 342 135 219 692 281 801 343 246 220 720 282 59 344 250 221 789 283 134 345 281 222 116 284 333 346 392 223 14 285 340 347 476 224 121 286 352 348 606 225 137 287 375 349 676 226 165 288 585 350 770 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>									
218 662 280 589 342 135 219 692 281 801 343 246 220 720 282 59 344 250 221 789 283 134 345 281 222 116 284 333 346 392 223 14 285 340 347 476 224 121 286 352 348 606 225 137 287 375 349 676 226 165 288 585 350 770 227 258 289 816 351 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>									
219 692 281 801 343 246 220 720 282 59 344 250 221 789 283 134 345 281 222 116 284 333 346 392 223 14 285 340 347 476 224 121 286 352 348 606 225 137 287 375 349 676 226 165 288 585 350 770 227 258 289 816 351 10 228 279 290 261 352 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>									
220 720 282 59 344 250 221 789 283 134 345 281 222 116 284 333 346 392 223 14 285 340 347 476 224 121 286 352 348 606 225 137 287 375 349 676 226 165 288 585 350 770 227 258 289 816 351 10 228 279 290 261 352 1317 229 287 291 307 353 820 <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>									
221 789 283 134 345 281 222 116 284 333 346 392 223 14 285 340 347 476 224 121 286 352 348 606 225 137 287 375 349 676 226 165 288 585 350 770 227 258 289 816 351 10 228 279 290 261 352 1317 229 287 291 307 353 820 230 324 292 352 354 101 231 339 293 419 35									
222 116 284 333 346 392 223 14 285 340 347 476 224 121 286 352 348 606 225 137 287 375 349 676 226 165 288 585 350 770 227 258 289 816 351 10 228 279 290 261 352 1317 229 287 291 307 353 820 230 324 292 352 101 231 339 293 419 355 106 </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>									
223 14 285 340 347 476 224 121 286 352 348 606 225 137 287 375 349 676 226 165 288 585 350 770 227 258 289 816 351 10 228 279 290 261 352 1317 229 287 291 307 353 820 230 324 292 352 354 101 231 339 293 419 355 106 232 449 294 545 356 96 233 497 295 581 357 97									
224 121 286 352 348 606 225 137 287 375 349 676 226 165 288 585 350 770 227 258 289 816 351 10 228 279 290 261 352 1317 229 287 291 307 353 820 230 324 292 352 354 101 231 339 293 419 355 106 232 449 294 545 356 96 233 497 295 581 357 97 234 508 296 658 358 98									
225 137 287 375 349 676 226 165 288 585 350 770 227 258 289 816 351 10 228 279 290 261 352 1317 229 287 291 307 353 820 230 324 292 352 354 101 231 339 293 419 355 106 232 449 294 545 356 96 233 497 295 581 357 97 234 508 296 658 358 98 235 525 297 757 359 99									
226 165 288 585 350 770 227 258 289 816 351 10 228 279 290 261 352 1317 229 287 291 307 353 820 230 324 292 352 354 101 231 339 293 419 355 106 232 449 294 545 356 96 233 497 295 581 357 97 234 508 296 658 358 98 235 525 297 757 359 99 236 526 298 776 360 100									
227 258 289 816 351 10 228 279 290 261 352 1317 229 287 291 307 353 820 230 324 292 352 354 101 231 339 293 419 355 106 232 449 294 545 356 96 233 497 295 581 357 97 234 508 296 658 358 98 235 525 297 757 359 99 236 526 298 776 360 100 237 528 299 836 361 101									
228 279 290 261 352 1317 229 287 291 307 353 820 230 324 292 352 354 101 231 339 293 419 355 106 232 449 294 545 356 96 233 497 295 581 357 97 234 508 296 658 358 98 235 525 297 757 359 99 236 526 298 776 360 100 237 528 299 836 361 101 238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707									
229 287 291 307 353 820 230 324 292 352 354 101 231 339 293 419 355 106 232 449 294 545 356 96 233 497 295 581 357 97 234 508 296 658 358 98 235 525 297 757 359 99 236 526 298 776 360 100 237 528 299 836 361 101 238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767									
230 324 292 352 354 101 231 339 293 419 355 106 232 449 294 545 356 96 233 497 295 581 357 97 234 508 296 658 358 98 235 525 297 757 359 99 236 526 298 776 360 100 237 528 299 836 361 101 238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767 303 1054 365 570									
231 339 293 419 355 106 232 449 294 545 356 96 233 497 295 581 357 97 234 508 296 658 358 98 235 525 297 757 359 99 236 526 298 776 360 100 237 528 299 836 361 101 238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767 303 1054 365 570									
232 449 294 545 356 96 233 497 295 581 357 97 234 508 296 658 358 98 235 525 297 757 359 99 236 526 298 776 360 100 237 528 299 836 361 101 238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767 303 1054 365 570									
233 497 295 581 357 97 234 508 296 658 358 98 235 525 297 757 359 99 236 526 298 776 360 100 237 528 299 836 361 101 238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767 303 1054 365 570									
234 508 296 658 358 98 235 525 297 757 359 99 236 526 298 776 360 100 237 528 299 836 361 101 238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767 303 1054 365 570									
235 525 297 757 359 99 236 526 298 776 360 100 237 528 299 836 361 101 238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767 303 1054 365 570								98	
236 526 298 776 360 100 237 528 299 836 361 101 238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767 303 1054 365 570				297				99	
238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767 303 1054 365 570	236			298		776	360	100	
238 584 300 868 362 212 239 672 301 1028 363 386 240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767 303 1054 365 570	237		528				361	101	
240 707 302 1045 364 554 241 767 303 1054 365 570									
241 767 303 1054 365 570									
242 782 304 1136 366 933									
	242		782	304		1136	366		933

Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.
No. 367 368 369 370 371 372 373 374 375 376 377 378 380 381 382 383 384 385 386 387 388 389 390 391 392 393 394 395 396 397 398 399 400 401 402 403 404 405 406 407 408 409 410 411	No. 195 197 251 309 380 379 510 271 348 743 749 254 198 46 102 566 670 809	No.		No. 465 571 652 269 459 819 28 161 138 249 332 353 800	No. 253 1220 1226 1423 362 422 1180 234 351 511 619 630 648 681 884 934 971 989 1004 1116 1245 1425			
410		1092	472 473	814		534 535		792 1067
417 418 419 420 421 422 423 424 425 426 427 428	447 454 483 726 	 480 549 588 748 865 946 1062 1074	479 480 481 482 483 484 485 486 487 488 489 490	247 300 330 490 	700 424 346 652 787 873 484 1133	541 542 543 544 545 546 547 548 549 550 551	12 31 209 684 694	1412 58 64 359 402 451 483

Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.
552		000	615		650	677		1041
553		908	615		650	677		
554		1094	616		719	678		1202
555		1168	617		796	679		1232
556		1252	618		924	680	126	
557		1280	619		979	681	345	
558		1379	620		1000	682	367	
559		1381	621		1060	683	468	
560		1417	622		1132	684	494	
561		1428	623		1319	685	555	
562	118		624	562		686		647
563	252		625	667		687		143
564	274		626	298		688		150
565	294		627	365		689		151
566	362		628		21	690		244
567	364		629		30	691		556
568	672		630		115	692		717
			631		113	693		1057
569	806						222	
570		4	632		120	694	232	
571		35	633		240	695	272	
572		524	634		426	696	290	
573		1024	635		803	697	725	
574		1159	636		850	698	759	.::.
575	150		637	322		699		218
576	141		638	620		700		256
577	666		639	753		701		389
578		66	640	763		702		514
579		127	641		34	703		547
580		149	642		361	704		595
581		227	643		409	705		610
582		272	644		460	706		626
583		297	645		552	707		635
584		304	646		720	708		753
585		341	647		744	709		899
586		401	648		904	710		955
587		425	649		1047	711		974
588		440	650		1090	712		1025
589		446	651		1121	713		1068
590		482	652		1253	714		1358
591		633	653		1309	715	168	
592		691	654		1418	716	236	
593		755	655	142		717	368	
593 594		1097	656	208		718	390	
				239			435	
595 506		1112	657 658	239 346	• • •	719 720	440	• • •
596 507		1177			• • •		530	
597		1274	659	470	• • • •	721		• • • •
598		1329	660	484	210	722	534	
599	101	1382	661		219	723	590	
600	191		662		154	724	651	
601	291		663		980	725	669	
602	360		664		1286	726	681	
603	613		665		1308	727		639
604	656		666	402		728		48
605	752		667	460		729		170
606	758		668		140	730		231
607	825		669		191	731		260
608		32	670		247	732		263
609		217	671		394	733		274
		270	672		498	734		290
610								
610 611		327	673		602	1 /33		442
611		327 415	673 674		602 620	735 736		442 466
		327 415 417	673 674 675		602 620 663	736 737		442 466 500

CHAPTER NUMBERS OF SENATE AND ASSEMBLY BILLS—2013—Continued

Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.
		520	7 40	450		5 04	10.5	
739		539	760	472		781	496	
740		562	761	683		782	543	
741		628	762	630		783		128
742		711	763		16	784		494
743		848	764		68	785		537
744		906	765		184	786		607
745		1039	766		205	787		651
746		1042	767		325	788		986
747		1131	768		373	789		1019
748		1213	769		532	790		1217
749		1257	770		637	791		1325
750		1386	771		952	792		1336
751		1387	772		1108	793		1376
752	109		773	594		794	7	
753	127		774		1346	795	54	
754	194		775	39		796	341	
755	277		776	57		797	458	
756	288		777	145		798	513	
757	335		778	215		799	569	
758	363		779	313		800	618	
759	400		780	377				• • •

Total 800

CHAPTER NUMBERS OF SENATE AND ASSEMBLY BILLS—2014

Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.
1		471	61		2187	121	988	
2	103		62		2379	122	1131	
3	104	260	63		2445	123	1459	148
4 5	124	369	64 65	827	2742	124 125		148 474
6	777	• • •	66	1025		126		1101
7		1303	67	1162		127		1561
8		1124	68	1181		128		1627
9		800	69	1229		129		1722
10		467	70	1296		130		1768
11		1414	71	1304		131		1817 2749
12 13		579 777	72 73	1360 1416		132 133	469	2749
14		759	74		129	133	1464	
15		1035	75		2130	135		1796
16	27		76		2230	136	978	
17		1053	77		2364	137	1222	
18	268		78		2403	138		319
19 20	1230	1000	79 80	1045	2751	139 140		600 1163
20		1888 2156	81	1045 1167		140		1591
22	722		82	1306		142		1615
23		582	83	1340		143		1838
24	20		84	1446		144		1847
25	852	:::	85		1623	145		1928
26	052	1468	86		1810	146		1963
27 28	853 854		87 88		1860 2008	147 149		1964 2119
29	855		89		2112	149		2655
30	856		90	833		150		2733
31	857		91		326	151		230
32	858		92		577	152		1393
33 34	859		93 94		1659 1811	153 154		1547 1668
34 35	860 861		95		2154	154		1727
36	862		96		2288	156		1746
37	863		97		2438	157		1797
38	865		98		2488	158		1832
39	869		99	1124	2683	159		1852
40 41	870 871		100 101	1134	674	160 161		1900 1939
42		745	102		1625	162		1989
43		747	103		1798	163		2098
44		1512	104		1851	164		2100
45		2149	105		2009	165		2127
46	1352	1460	106		2093	166 167		2347 2397
47 48	415	1469	107 108		2136 2279	168		2439
49	545		109		2424	169		2586
50	721		110		2560	170		2727
51	905		111		2645	171	946	
52	1072		112		2762	172	972	
53 54	1406 1461		113 114	803	1506	173 174	1130 1310	• • •
55	1401	215	114		2376	174	1272	
56		1606	116		2389	176		834
57		1618	117	245		177		1572
58		1932	118	650		178		1687
59 60		1933	119 120	829 845		179 180		1972 2252
60		2173	120	643	• • • •	100		<i>LLJL</i>

Chapter S.B. A.B. No. No.				I					
181									
RE2	No.	No.	No.	No.	No.	No.	No.	No.	No.
RE2									
182 2300 244 673 306 2053 183 2317 245 915 307 2142 184 2357 246 939 308 2365 185 2430 247 960 309 2585 186 867 248 997 310 2707 187 1195 249 1038 311 2745 188 1471 250 1075 312 578 189 718 251 1142 313 1031 190 896 252 1205 314 1356 191 950 253 1236 315 1368 192 953 254 1240 316 1466 192 953 254 1240 317 1522 194 1027 256 1256 318 396 <tr< td=""><td>181</td><td></td><td>2274</td><td>243</td><td>406</td><td></td><td>305</td><td></td><td>1856</td></tr<>	181		2274	243	406		305		1856
183 2317 245 915 307 2142 184 2357 246 939 308 2365 185 2430 247 960 309 2585 186 867 248 997 310 2707 187 1195 249 1038 311 2745 188 718 251 1142 313 1031 1015 190 896 252 1205 314 1356 191 191 950 253 1236 315 1368 1366 192 953 254 1240 316 1466 1466 193 1015 255 1242 317 1666 1526 194 1027 256 1256 318 396 1522 194 1027 256 1256 318 396 119 195 1034 257 1332 319 <td< td=""><td>182</td><td></td><td>2300</td><td>244</td><td>673</td><td></td><td>306</td><td></td><td>2053</td></td<>	182		2300	244	673		306		2053
184 2357 246 939 308 2365 185 2430 247 960 309 2585 186 867 248 997 310 2707 187 1195 249 1038 311 2745 188 1471 250 1075 312 578 189 896 252 1205 313 1031 190 896 252 1205 314 1356 191 950 253 1236 315 1368 192 953 254 1240 316 1466 192 953 255 1242 317 1522 194 1027 256 1256 318 308 1522<	183			245	915		307		2142
185									2365
186 867 248 997 310 2705 187 1195 249 1038 311 2745 188 718 251 1142 313 1031 190 896 252 1205 314 1356 191 950 253 1236 315 1368 192 953 254 1240 316 1466 193 1015 255 1242 317 1522 194 1027 256 1256 318 396 195 1034 257 1332 319 1039 195 1034 257 1332 319 1039 197 1050 259 1434			2430						
187 1195 249 1038 2745 188 1471 250 1075 312 578 189 718 251 1142 313 1031 190 896 252 1205 315 1368 191 950 253 1236 315 1366 192 953 254 1240 316 1466 193 1015 255 1242 317 1522 194 1027 256 1256 318 396 195 1034 257 1332 319 1039 196 1037 256 1256 316 466									
188 1471 250 1075 312 578 189 718 251 1142 313 1031 190 896 252 1205 314 1356 191 950 253 1236 316 1466 193 1015 255 1242 316 1466 194 1027 256 1256 318 396 195 1034 257 1332 319 1039 195 1034 258 1349 320 1119 197 1050 258 1344 321 1266 198 1051 260 1445 322 1353 20									
189 718 251 1142 313 1031 190 896 252 1205 314 1356 191 950 253 1236 315 1368 193 1015 255 1242 317 1522 194 1027 256 1256 318 396 195 1034 257 1332 319 1039 196 1037 258 1349 320 1119 197 1050 259 1434 321 1266 198 1051 260 1445 322 1353 199 1060 261 1463 323 1430 200 1171 262 1664 324 1130 201 1462 263			1471						
190									
191									
192 953 254 1240 316 1466 1522 194 1027									
193									
194 1027 256 1256 319 1039 195 1034 257 1332 319 1039 197 1050 259 1434 321 1266 198 1051 260 1445 322 1353 200 1171 262 1664 324 1143 201 1462 263 1720 325 1143 202 414 264 1775 326 1535 203 548 265 1812 327 1599 204 675 266 1820 328 1667 205 1523 267 1896 329 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>									
195									
196									
197 1050 259 1434 321 1266 198 1051 260 1445 322 1353 200 1171 262 1664 324 1130 201 1462 263 1720 325 1143 202 414 264 1775 326 1535 203 548 265 1812 327 1599 204 675 266 1820 328 1628 205 1523 267 1896 329 1667 206 1770 268 1905 330 1712 207 1781 269 2143 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>									
198 1051 260 1445 322 1353 200 1171 262 1664 324 1130 201 1462 263 1720 325 1143 202 414 264 1775 326 1535 203 548 265 1812 327 1599 204 675 266 1820 328 1667 206 1770 268 1905 330 1712 207 1781 269 2143 331 1712 207 1781 269 2433 332 1782 209 2028 271 2402 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>									
199 1060 261 1463 323 1430 200 1171 262 1664 324 1130 201 1462 263 1775 326 1143 202 414 264 1775 326 1535 203 548 265 1820 328 1689 204 675 266 1896 329 1667 206 1770 268 1905 330 1712 207 1781 269 2143 331 1742 207 1781 269 2233 332 1782 209 2028 271 2333 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>									
200 1171 262 1664 324 1130 201 1462 263 720 325 1143 202 414 264 1775 326 1535 203 548 265 1812 327 1599 204 675 266 1820 328 1628 205 1523 267 1896 329 1667 206 1770 268 1905 330 1712 207 1781 269 2143 331 1743 208 1826 2333 1782 209 2028 271 2402 333									
201 1462 263 1720 325 1143 202 414 264 1775 326 1535 203 548 265 1812 327 1599 204 675 266 1820 328 1628 205 1523 267 1896 329 1628 206 1770 268 1955 330 1712 207 1781 269 2143 331 1743 208 1825 270 233 332 1782 209 2028 271 2687 333 1841 210 2743 272 2547									
202 414 264 1775 326 1535 203 548 265 1812 328 1628 204 675 266 1820 328 1628 205 1523 267 1896 329 1667 206 1770 268 1905 330 1712 207 1781 269 2143 331 1743 208 1825 270 2233 332 1782 209 2028 271 2402 333 1841 210 2743 272 2547 334 1951 211 2074 273 2687 335 1957 212 2082 274 2759 336 2024 213 2182 275 962 333 2184 214 2298 276 1291 338 2185 215 2414 277 1399 339									
203 548 265 1812 327 1599 204 675 266 1820 328 1628 205 1523 267 1896 329 1667 206 1770 268 1905 330 1712 207 1781 269 2143 331 1743 208 1825 270 2233 332 1782 209 2028 271 2402 333 1841 210 2743 272 2547 334 1951 211 2074 273 2687 335 1957 212 2082 274 2759 336 2024 213 2182 275 962 337 2174 214 2298 276 1291 338 2185 215 2414 277 1399 339 2310 216 2582 278 1400 340									
204 675 266 1820 328 1628 205 1523 267 1896 329 1667 206 1770 268 1905 330 1712 207 1781 269 2143 331 1743 208 1825 270 2233 332 1782 209 2028 271 2402 333 1841 210 2743 272 2547 334 1951 211 2074 273 2687 335 1957 212 2082 274 2759 336 2024 213 2182 275 962 337 2174 214 2298 276 1291 338 2185 215 2414 277 1399 339 2310 216 2582 278 1400 340 2324 217 2732 279 988 341									
205 1523 267 1896 329 1667 206 1770 268 1905 330 1712 207 1781 269 2143 331 1743 208 1825 270 2233 332 1782 209 2028 271 2402 333 1841 210 2743 272 2547 334 1951 211 2074 273 2687 335 1951 212 2082 274 2759 336 2024 213 2182 275 962 337 2174 214 2298 276 1291 <									
206 1770 268 1905 330 1712 207 1781 269 2143 331 1743 208 1825 270 2233 332 1782 209 2028 271 2402 333 1841 210 2743 272 2547 334 1951 211 2074 273 2687 335 1957 212 2082 274 2759 336 2024 213 2182 275 962 337 2174 214 2298 276 1291 338 2185 215 2414 277 1399 <									
207									
208 1825 270 2233 332 1782 209 2028 271 2402 333 1841 210 2743 272 2547 334 1957 211 2074 273 2687 335 1957 212 2082 274 2759 336 2024 213 2182 275 962 337 2174 214 2298 276 1291 338 2185 215 2414 277 1399 339 2310 216 2582 278 1400 340 2324 217 2732 279 988 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>									
209 2028 271 2402 333 1841 210 2743 272 2547 334 1951 211 2074 273 2687 335 1957 212 2082 274 2759 336 2024 213 2182 275 962 337 2174 214 2298 276 1291 338 2185 215 2414 277 1399 339 2310 216 2582 278 1400 340 2324 217 2732 279 988 341 2485 218 948 280 1438 342 2490 219 977 281 1597 343 2536 220 1009 282 1669 344 2741 221 1074 283 1843 345 2752 222 1136 284 1858 346									
210 2743 272 2547 334 1951 211 2074 273 2687 335 1957 212 2082 274 2759 336 2024 213 2182 275 962 337 2174 214 2298 276 1291 338 2185 215 2414 277 1399 339 2310 216 2582 278 1400 340 2324 217 2732 279 988 341 2485 218 948 280 1438 342 2490 219 977 281 1597 343 2536 220 1009 282 1669 344 2741 221 1074 283 1843 345 2752 222 1136 284 1858 346 1168 . 223 1206 285 1886 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td>1825</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>			1825						
211 2074 273 2687 335 1957 212 2082 274 2759 336 2024 213 2182 275 962 337 2174 214 2298 276 1291 338 2185 215 2414 277 1399 339 2310 216 2582 278 1400 340 2324 217 2732 279 988 341 2485 218 948 280 1438 342 2490 219 977 281 1597 343 2256 220 1009 282 1669 344 2741 221 1074 283			2028						
212	210								
213 2182 275 962 337 2174 214 2298 276 1291 338 2185 215 2414 277 1399 339 2310 216 2582 278 1400 340 2324 217 2732 279 988 341 2485 218 948 280 1438 342 2490 219 977 281 1597 343 2536 220 1009 282 1669 344 2741 221 1074 283 1843 345 2752 222 1136 284 1858	211		2074	273			335		1957
214 2298 276 1291 338 2185 215 2414 277 1399 339 2310 216 2582 278 1400 340 2324 217 2732 279 988 341 2485 218 280 1438 342 2490 219 281 1597 343 2536 220 282 1669 344 2741 221 283 1843 345 2752 222 284 1858 346 1168 223 285 1886 347			2082			2759			
215 2414 277 1399 339 2310 216 2582 278 1400 340 2324 217 2732 279 988 341 2485 218 948 280 1438 342 2490 219 977 281 1597 343 2536 220 1009 282 1669 344 2741 221 1074 283 1843 345 2752 222 1136 284 1858 346 1168 223 1206 285 1886 347 1739 224 1231 286 1912 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>									
216 2582 278 1400 340 2324 217 2732 279 988 341 2485 218 948 280 1438 342 2490 219 977 281 1597 343 2536 220 1009 282 1669 344 2741 221 1074 283 1843 345 2752 222 1136 284 1858 346 1168 223 1206 285 1886 347 1739 224 1231 286 1912 348 1319 225 1232 287 1937 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>									
217 2732 279 988 341 2485 218 948 280 1438 342 2490 219 977 281 1597 343 2536 220 1009 282 1669 344 2741 221 1074 283 1843 345 2752 222 1136 284 1858 346 1168 223 1206 285 1886 347 1739 224 1231 286 1912 348 1319 225 1232 287 1937 349 1043 226 1326 288 1974 350 2453 227 1417 289 1995 351 <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>									
218 948 280 1438 342 2490 219 977 281 1597 343 2536 220 1009 282 1669 344 2741 221 1074 283 1843 345 2752 222 1136 284 1858 346 1168 223 1206 285 1886 347 1739 224 1231 286 1912 348 1319 225 1232 287 1937 349 1043 226 1326 288 1974 350 2453 227 1417 289 1995 351 49 228 1422 290 2137 352 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>1400</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>					1400				
219 977 281 1597 343 2536 220 1009 282 1669 344 2741 221 1074 283 1843 345 2752 222 1136 284 1858 346 1168 223 1206 285 1886 347 1739 224 1231 286 1912 348 1319 225 1232 287 1937 349 1043 226 1326 288 1974 350 2453 227 1417 289 1995 351 49 228 1422 290 2137 352 922 229 1455 291 2239 353 <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td>2732</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>			2732						
220 1009 282 1669 344 2741 221 1074 283 1843 345 2752 222 1136 284 1858 346 1168 223 1206 285 1886 347 1739 224 1231 286 1912 348 1319 225 1232 287 1937 349 1043 226 1326 288 1974 350 2453 227 1417 289 1995 351 49 228 1422 290 2137 352 922 229 1455 291 2239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2393 354 <t< td=""><td>218</td><td>948</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>	218	948							
221 1074 283 1843 345 2752 222 1136 284 1858 346 1168 223 1206 285 1886 347 1739 224 1231 286 1912 348 1319 225 1232 287 1937 349 1043 226 1326 288 1974 350 2453 227 1417 289 1995 351 49 228 1422 290 2137 352 922 229 1455 291 2239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2393 354 1765 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 <td></td> <td>977</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>		977							
222 1136 284 1858 346 1168 223 1206 285 1886 347 1739 224 1231 286 1912 348 1319 225 1232 287 1937 349 1043 226 1326 288 1974 350 2453 227 1417 289 1995 351 49 228 1422 290 2137 352 922 229 1455 291 2239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2393 354 1765 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 <td>220</td> <td>1009</td> <td></td> <td>282</td> <td></td> <td>1669</td> <td>344</td> <td></td> <td>2741</td>	220	1009		282		1669	344		2741
223 1206 285 1886 347 1739 224 1231 286 1912 348 1319 225 1232 287 1937 349 1043 226 1326 288 1974 350 2453 227 1417 289 1995 351 49 228 1422 290 2137 352 922 229 1455 291 2239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2393 354 1765 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 <t< td=""><td>221</td><td>1074</td><td></td><td>283</td><td></td><td>1843</td><td>345</td><td></td><td>2752</td></t<>	221	1074		283		1843	345		2752
224 1231 286 1912 348 1319 225 1232 287 1937 349 1043 226 1326 288 1974 350 2453 227 1417 289 1995 351 49 228 1422 290 2137 352 922 229 1455 291 239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2395 355 1835 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 .		1136					346	1168	
225 1232 287 1937 349 1043 226 1326 288 1974 350 2453 227 1417 289 1995 351 49 228 1422 290 1352 922 229 1455 291 2239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2395 355 1835 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235	223	1206		285		1886	347		1739
226 1326 288 1974 350 2453 227 1417 289 1995 351 49 228 1422 290 2137 352 922 229 1455 291 2239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2393 354 1765 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726	224	1231		286		1912	348	1319	
227 1417 289 1995 351 49 228 1422 290 2137 352 922 229 1455 291 2239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2393 354 1765 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726						1937			1043
228 1422 290 2137 352 922 229 1455 291 2239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2393 354 1765 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726	226	1326		288		1974	350		2453
229 1455 291 2239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2393 354 1765 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726	227	1417		289		1995	351		
229 1455 291 2239 353 1096 230 1583 292 2393 354 1765 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726	228	1422		290		2137	352		922
230 1583 292 2393 354 1765 231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726						2239	353		1096
231 1642 293 2395 355 1835 232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726						2393			
232 1680 294 2470 356 2051 233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726									
233 1906 295 2540 357 2069 234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726									
234 1965 296 2634 358 2321 235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726									
235 2073 297 2744 359 2450 236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726									
236 2203 298 2753 360 2578 237 2472 299 2761 361 2726									
237 2472 299 2761 361 2726									
238 2476 300 1224 362 2734	238		2476	300	1224		362		2734
239 2609 301 27 363 174									
240 2618 302 1443 364 502									
241 2637 303 1617 365 761									
242 384 304 1685 366 782							366		

Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.
	110.	110.	110.	110.	110.	110.	140.	110.
367	798		429		2746	491	1438	
368	906		430		2765	492	600	
369	949		431	577		493		225
370	1221		432	846		494		896
371	1274		433	941		495		1193
372	1283		434	992		496		1557
373	1295		435	1012		497		1634
374	1312		436	1054		498		1809
375	1323		437	1066		499		2209
376		357	438	1083		500		2250
377		1556	439	1116		501		2257
378		1560	440	1127		502		2264
379		1649	441	1380		503		2386
380		1804	442	1465		504		2387
381		1857	443		141	505		2455
382		1942	444		504	506		2545
383		2060	445		523	507		2605
384		2128	446		715	508		2685
385		2148	447		852	509		2690
386		2170	448		1234	510		2720
387		2213	449		1511	511		2736
388		2247	450		1525	512		2764
389		2293	451		1656	513	419	
390		2503	452		1660	514	702	
391		2523	453		1686	515	944	
392	315		454		1697	516	1183	
393	898		455		1698	517	1197	
394	1022		456		1709	518	1200	
395	1243		457		1730	519	1300	
396	1245		458		1735	520	1364	
397	1246		459		1819	521		2188
398	1265		460		1944	522		2516
399	1314		461		1967	523	605	
400	1467		462		1986	524	1204	
401		2763	463		2067	525	1371	• • • •
402	1093	• • • •	464		2075	526		1721
403		336	465		2077	527		2013
404		809	466		2087	528		2090
405		968	467		2105	529		2565
406		1147	468		2199	530	1275	
407		1395	469		2253	531	1298	
408		1581	470		2256	532		52
409		1595	471		2309	533		380
410		1702	472		2404	534		1104
411		1738	473		2558	535 536	• • • •	1629 1767
412		1755	474 475		2621		• • • •	1973
413 414		1839 1915	475		2657 2679	537 538	• • • •	2444
414		1915	477		2681	539	• • • •	2451
416		1943	478		2754	540		2603
417		1981	479	267		541		2758
418		1993	480	897	• • •	542		2760
419		2064	481	930		543		2766
420		2102	482	936	• • •	544	1458	
420		2104	483	952	• • •	545	173	
422		2214	484	973		546	434	• • •
423		2220	485	1036		547	445	
424		2370	486	1161		548	636	
425		2494	487	1273		549	674	
426		2667	488	1339		550	699	
427		2735	489	1345		551	18	
428		2740	490	1420		552	900	

Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.
553	940		615		2607	677		2135
554	980		616		2672	678		2138
555	985		617		2675	679		2160
556	1011	• • •	618	29		680		2161
								2219
557	1064		619	113		681		
558	1135		620	355		682		2222
559	1154		621	987		683		2227
560	1244		622	993		684		2501
561	1281		623	1058		685	873	
562	1390		624	1063		686	875	
563	1409		625	1090		687	876	
564		333	626	1117		688	877	
565		1559	627	1414		689	878	
566		1898	628	1424		690	879	
567		1962	629	1454		691	883	
568		2139	630		496	692	1028	
569		2399	631		1577	693	1203	
570		2425	632		1579	694	1301	
571	912		633		1678	695	1391	
572	959		634		1787	696	1415	
573	964		635		2089	697	1253	
574	1004		636		2344	698		1570
575	1052		637		2350	699		1751
576	1053		638	910		700		1899
577	1182		639		13	701		2044
578		1789	640		186	702		2171
579		1871	641		585	703		2231
580		1990	642		614	704	895	
581		2218	643		919	705	911	
582		2241	644		935	706	1153	
583		2413	645		1397	707	1382	
584		2561	646		1453	708		1585
585		334	647		1509	709		1610
586		882	648		1518	710		1791
587		966	649		1589	711	477	
588		1175	650		1821	712	955	
589		1179	651		2215	713	1165	
590		1276	652		2263	714	1388	
591		1311	653		2664	715	1261	
592		1439	654	842		716		690
593		1446	655	1110		717		1249
594		1447	656	1113		718		1340
595		1566	657	1226		719		1594
596		1596	658	1227		720		1614
597		1846	659	1440	• • • • •	721		1657
598		1873	660		420	722		1707
599		1883	661		569	723		1719
600		1916	662		1174	724		1783
601		1920	663		1476	725		1795
602		2117	664		1478	726		1824
603		2121	665		1498	727		1826
604		2193	666		1513	728		1897
605		2251	667		1590	729		1930
606		2282	668		1598	730		1960
607		2308	669		1608	731		2071
608		2312	670		1705	732		2124
609		2355	671		1760	733		2186
610		2363	672		1793	734		2190
611		2411	673		1850 1929	735 736		2228
612		2499 2546	674			736 737		2259 2396
613		2546 2597	675 676		2000 2099	738		2434
614		4371	070	• • • •	2077	130		4734

Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.	Chapter No.	S.B. No.	A.B. No.
						0.50		
739		2442	801		1611	863	1255	
740		2473	802		1837	864		26
741		2474	803		1840	865		155
742		2625	804		1867	866		288
743		2731	805		1907	867		296
744		2748	806		2004	868		510
745	35		807		2007	869		617
746	498		808		2010	870		802
747	850		809		2016	871		948
748	967		810		2031	872		1014
749	1010		811		2146	873		1440
750	1087		812		2217	874		1517
751	1141		813		2236	875		1537
752	1159		814		2295	876		1539
753	1174		815		2374	877		1607
754	1210		816		2377	878		1609
755	1220		817		2443	879		1643
756	1249		818		2446	880		1650
757	1251		819		2492	881		1666
758	1276		820		2506	882		1673
759	1412		821		2557	883		1690
760		388	822		2570	884		1692
761		1089	823		2623	885		1717
762		1658	824		2632	886		1723
763		1701	825		2636	887		1752
764		1733	826		2647	888		1764
765		1761	827		2706	889		1792
766		1790	828		2738	890		1870
767		1806	829	26		891		1943
768		1978	830	193		892		2018
769		2454	831	508		893		2039
770		2668	832	556		894		2040
771	1023		833	712		895		2048
772	1460		834	1041		896		2056
773	1099		835	1077		897		2141
774	1252		836	1089		898		2195
775		229	837	1111		899		2243
776		337	838	1120		900		2272
777		520	839	1177		901		2276
778		983	840	1247		902		2320
779		1711	841	1271		903		2351
780		2022	842	1299		904		2369
781		2109	843	1311		905		2382
782		2289	844	1315		906		2530
783		2292	845	1335		907		2539
784	614		846	1341		908		2551
785	628		847	1384		909		2562
786	1175		848	1405		910		2617
787	1228		849	1457		911		2631
788		505	850	270		912		2646
789		609	851		928	913		2747
790		611	852		1256	914		2755
791		634	853		1356	915	199	
792		877	854		1700	916	266	
793		1190	855		1710	917	486	
794		1271	856		1732	918	505	
795		1324	857		2122	919	838	
796		1424	858		2306	920	844	
790 797		1432	859		2643	921	926	
798		1432	860	611		922	968	
799		1442	861	828		923	971	
800		1584	862	1019		924	1018	
000		1001	, 002					

CHAPTER NUMBERS OF SENATE AND ASSEMBLY BILLS—2014—Continued

Chapter	S.B.	A.B.	Chapter	S.B.	A.B.	Chapter	S.B.	A.B.
No.	No.	No.	No.	No.	No.	No.	No.	No.
925 926 927	1172 1211 1235		928 929	1395 1433		930 931	1441 785	

SENATE CONSTITUTIONAL AMENDMENTS CHAPTERED AND FILED WITH THE SECRETARY OF STATE

Amend- ment No.	Res. Chap.	Author		Date Chaptered by Secretary of State
3	123	Leno	Public information. Sep	p. 20, 2013
17	127	Steinberg	Members of the Legislature: suspension	ıg. 25, 2014
		Total	2	

SENATE CONCURRENT RESOLUTIONS CHAPTERED AND FILED WITH THE SECRETARY OF STATE

Res. No.	Res. Chap.	Author	Subject or Title	Cha by S	Date aptered ecretary State
1	1	Steinberg	Legislative Counsel of California.	Dec.	6, 2012
4	69	Fuller	Vernon P. Valenzuela Memorial Highway.	Aug.	15, 2013
6	85	Wolk	Vallejo Police Officer James Capoot Memorial Highway.	Aug.	29, 2013
8	26	DeSaulnier	Prescription Drug Abuse Awareness Month	May	8, 2013
11	70	Corbett	Irish American Heritage Month.	Aug.	15, 2013
13	86	Nielsen	Redding Police Officer Owen "Ted" Lyon Memorial Bridge	Aug.	29, 2013
14	27	Wolk	California Library Week	May	8, 2013
15	28	Lieu	Financial Aid and Literacy Month.	•	8, 2013
16	13	Knight	California Aerospace Month.	-	8, 2013
17	29	Anderson	Cancer Prevention Week.	•	8, 2013
18	61	Liu	Pain Awareness Month and Women In Pain Awareness Day		3, 2013
19	30	Evans	· ·		8, 2013
20	87	Yee	Leyte Landing Commemoration Day.	-	29, 2013
22	55	Evans	•		26, 2013
23 24	95 96	Hernandez	Soledad State Prison Correctional Officers Memorial Highway	•	6, 2013
26	42	Correa	National Multicultural Cancer Awareness Week	•	6, 2013 30, 2013
27	88	Jackson	National Purple Heart Trail.	•	29, 2013
28	38	Block	California Mental Health No Stigma Week.	_	23, 2013
29	79	Liu	California Runaway and Homeless Youth Month.	•	20, 2013
30	62	Jackson	Equal Pay Day.		3, 2013
32	89	Corbett	Hindu American Awareness and Appreciation Month		29, 2013
33	67	Gaines	Prostate Cancer Awareness Month.	-	6, 2013
34	90	Correa	Black April Memorial Week.	-	29, 2013
36	71	Berryhill	Bill Whitehurst Memorial Highway.	-	15, 2013
37	51	Beall	Arthritis Awareness Month.	Jun.	20, 2013
38	3	Hueso	Stephen Palmer, Sr., Memorial Highway.	Feb.	3, 2014
39	91	Correa	California Peace Officers' Memorial Day.	Aug.	29, 2013
40	80	Hueso	Korean War Armistice Day.	Aug.	20, 2013
41	56	Huff	Motorcycle Safety Awareness Month	Jun.	26, 2013
42	97	Fuller	Valley Fever Awareness Month.	Sep.	6, 2013
43	98	DeSaulnier	CHP Officer Kenyon Youngstrom Memorial Undercrossing	Sep.	6, 2013
44	124	DeSaulnier	Joe Eddy McDonald Memorial Overcrossing	Sep.	20, 2013
45	92	Wolk	Tuskegee Airmen Memorial Highway.	Aug.	29, 2013
46	99	Hill	National Academy of Sciences.	Sep.	6, 2013
47	72	Corbett	Philippine Independence Day.	Aug.	15, 2013
48	81	Hueso	Swimmable California Day	Aug.	20, 2013
50	82	Hueso	Dropout Recovery Week	Aug.	20, 2013
51	114	Lieu	California Bullying Prevention Day	Sep.	10, 2013
52	118	Wolk	California Plan Your Giving Day	-	12, 2013
53	4	Gaines	Shawn Baker and Robert Jones Memorial Highways	Feb.	3, 2014
54	115	Padilla	California Law Revision Commission: referral for study	Sep.	10, 2013
55	125	Gaines	Dean Patton Memorial Interchange.	Sep.	20, 2013
56	100	Torres	National Night Out.	Sep.	6, 2013

SENATE CONCURRENT RESOLUTIONS CHAPTERED AND FILED WITH THE SECRETARY OF STATE—Continued

Res. No.	Res. Chap.	Author	Subject or Title	Ch by S	Date aptered secretary f State
57	5	Hernandez	The CHP Officers Harold E. Horine and Bill Leiphardt Memorial Highway.	Feb.	3, 2014
58	93	Beall	Restless Legs Syndrome/Willis-Ekbom disease.	Aug.	29, 2013
60	6	Knight	Lance Corporal Javier Olvera Memorial Highway.	_	3, 2014
61	126	Galgiani	Shelter Pet Awareness Month.	Sep.	20, 2013
62	127	Jackson	Corporations: boards of directors: representation: women	Sep.	20, 2013
63	116	Hernandez	National Health Center Week.	•	10, 2013
64	7	Roth	Sergeant Gilbert Cortez and K–9 Mattie Memorial Highway		6, 2014
65	119	Fuller	Adrenoleukodystrophy Awareness Month	Sep.	12, 2013
66	120	Yee	Online Voter Registration Day.	Sep.	12, 2013
67	128	Liu	School Attendance Awareness Month	Sep.	20, 2013
68	129	Lieu	National Domestic Violence Awareness Month	Sep.	20, 2013
70	130	Galgiani	University of California, Davis.	Sep.	20, 2013
71	131	Torres	Suicide Prevention Week in California.	Sep.	20, 2013
72	148	Padilla	David M. Gonzales Medal of Honor World War II Memorial Interchange.	•	5, 2014
73	1	Mitchell	Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.	Jan.	28, 2014
74	74	Galgiani	Officer Kevin Tonn Memorial Highway	Jun.	26, 2014
75	128	Galgiani	Chronic obstructive pulmonary disease awareness	Aug.	28, 2014
77	75	Cannella	Special Agent Richard "Rick" K. Oules Memorial Highway	Jun.	26, 2014
78	106	Corbett	Philippine Independence Day	Aug.	11, 2014
79	129	Galgiani	School and college textbooks: recycled paper	Aug.	28, 2014
80	15	Corbett	Irish American Heritage Month.	Apr.	15, 2014
81	16	Monning	California Essential Tremor Awareness Month	Apr.	15, 2014
82	70	Hueso	Jalisco, Mexico: sister state relationship	Jun.	19, 2014
83	63	Monning	California Law Revision Commission: studies	Jun.	16, 2014
84	89	Lara	Signal Hill Police Officer Anthony "Tony" Giniewicz Memorial Highway.	Jul.	9, 2014
85	90	Correa	Viet Dzung Human Rights Memorial Highway.	Jul.	9, 2014
86	100	Hueso	Heavy school backpacks	Aug.	7, 2014
88	19	Evans	Multiple Sclerosis Awareness Week	Apr.	28, 2014
89	12	Wolk	Lynch Syndrome Hereditary Cancer Public Awareness Day	Apr.	2, 2014
90	80	Hueso	Tijuana River Valley Recovery Team.	Jul.	3, 2014
91	115	Fuller	Valley Fever Awareness Month.	Aug.	18, 2014
92	14	Galgiani	California Agriculture Day.	Apr.	9, 2014
93	135	Corbett	California Hindu American Awareness and Appreciation Month	Aug.	28, 2014
94	21	Evans	"California Wines: Down to Earth" month	May	5, 2014
95	101	Steinberg	Kirk Breed Memorial Race Track	Aug.	7, 2014
97	107	Anderson	California Heroes Month.	Aug.	11, 2014
98	111	Wyland	Gerald Ford Day.	Aug.	13, 2014
99	17	Beall	Autism Awareness Month	Apr.	15, 2014
100	117	Knight	California Aerospace Week.	Aug.	20, 2014
101	118	Gaines	Prostate Cancer Awareness Month	Aug.	20, 2014
103	108	De León	California and El Salvador: election.	Aug.	11, 2014
104	124	Huff	Mitochondrial Disease Awareness Week.	Aug.	25, 2014
105	91	Lieu	Financial Aid and Literacy Month.	Jul.	9, 2014

SENATE CONCURRENT RESOLUTIONS CHAPTERED AND FILED WITH THE SECRETARY OF STATE—Continued

Res. No.	Res. Chap.	Author	Subject or Title	Date Chaptered by Secretary of State			
106	136	Fuller	Chiari Malformation Awareness Month	Aug.	28, 2014		
107	64	Hueso	D-Day Invasion: 70th anniversary.	Jun.	16, 2014		
108	65	Evans	Geothermal Awareness Month and Geothermal Awareness Day	Jun.	16, 2014		
109	119	Lara	National STD Awareness Month and National Youth HIV & AIDS Awareness Day	Aug.	20, 2014		
110	76	Hernandez	Korean War Remembrance Week	Jun.	26, 2014		
113	112	Evans	Bicyclist John Mello Memorial Bridge	Aug.	13, 2014		
114	102	Gaines	James E. Machado Memorial Intersection	Aug.	7, 2014		
115	130	Lara	Senator Jenny Oropeza Memorial Freeway	Aug.	28, 2014		
117	103	Liu	Foster Care Month.	Aug.	7, 2014		
118	120	Anderson	Military sacrifice: remembrance	Aug.	20, 2014		
119	131	Fuller	CHP Officer Gerald N. Harris Memorial Interchange.	Aug.	28, 2014		
120	67	De León	Year of the Community: developmental disabilities	Jun.	16, 2014		
121	113	Block	Trade: Israel: memorandum of understanding	Aug.	13, 2014		
122	132	De León	Chinese Americans in California.	Aug.	28, 2014		
123	78	Wyland	Voter Awareness Week.	Jul.	1, 2014		
124	109	Corbett	Alzheimer's and Brain Awareness Month and The Longest Day	Aug.	11, 2014		
125	133	Corbett	CHP Officers Frederick Wayne Enright and Adolfo Martinez Hernandez Memorial Bridge.	Aug.	28, 2014		
126	121	Fuller	Adrenoleukodystrophy Awareness Month.	Aug.	20, 2014		
127	79	Huff	California Manufacturing Week	Jul.	1, 2014		
128	137	Liu	California Runaway and Homeless Youth Month.	Aug.	28, 2014		
129	138	Liu	Pain Awareness Month and Women In Pain Awareness Day	Aug.	28, 2014		
132	125	Lieu	Scoliosis Awareness Month.	Aug.	25, 2014		
133	139	Hill	Childhood Cancer Awareness Month.	Aug.	28, 2014		
134	126	Beall	Pancreatic Cancer Awareness Month	Aug.	25, 2014		
135	149	Evans	National Massage Therapy Awareness Week	Sep.	5, 2014		
137	150	Walters	National Child Awareness Month	Sep.	5, 2014		
138	140	Wolk	California Plan Your Giving Day	Aug.	28, 2014		
140	151	Evans	Wesley Chesbro Pudding Creek Trestle.	Sep.	5, 2014		

SENATE JOINT RESOLUTIONS CHAPTERED AND FILED WITH THE SECRETARY OF STATE

Res. No.	No. Chap. Author		Subject or Title	Date Chaptered by Secretary of State		
1	83	Wolk	Firearms control.	Aug.	20, 2013	
2	6	Jackson	Violence Against Women Act.	Feb.	28, 2013	
4	36	Monning	Reauthorization of the federal Older Americans Act of 1965	May	20, 2013	
5	57	Berryhill	Yosemite National Park: boundary adjustment	Jun.	26, 2013	
6	94	Yee	The Lines Interfere with National Elections Act of 2013	Aug.	29, 2013	
7	101	Lieu	Los Angeles Residential Helicopter Noise Relief Act of 2013	Sep.	6, 2013	
8	102	Correa	Immigration	Sep.	6, 2013	
9	117	Huff	Startup Act 3.0.	Sep.	10, 2013	
10	121	Lieu	Workforce Investment Act of 1998: reauthorization by the United States Congress.	Sep.	12, 2013	
11	84	DeSaulnier	Housing with services	Aug.	20, 2013	
12	37	Hancock	Berkeley, California, Main Post Office.	May	21, 2013	
13	132	Yee	Immigration reform: F3 and F4 visa categories	Sep.	20, 2013	
14	133	Yee	Voting Rights Act of 1965.	Sep.	20, 2013	
15	122	Hancock	Postal Service Protection Act of 2013	Sep.	12, 2013	
17	152	Anderson	Iraq: religious freedom	Sep.	5, 2014	
18	18	Beall	Emergency Unemployment Compensation: extension	Apr.	15, 2014	
19	116	Correa	High-cost loan limits.	Aug.	18, 2014	
20	110	Leno	Safeguard Our Coast Day.	Aug.	11, 2014	
21	32	De León	Armenian Genocide.	May	12, 2014	
22	73	Block	Cruelty–free cosmetics.	Jun.	24, 2014	
23	134	Huff	Chinese Americans in California.	Aug.	28, 2014	
24	66	DeSaulnier	Federal Highway Trust Fund.	Jun.	16, 2014	
27	114	Padilla	Railroad safety: transportation of crude oil	Aug.	13, 2014	
28	92	Monning	Earthquake insurance: affordability.	Jul.	9, 2014	

RESOLUTION CHAPTER NUMBERS OF SENATE AND ASSEMBLY MEASURES—2013

Resolution Chapter No.	Senate	Assembly	Resolution Chapter No.	Senate	Assembly
Resolution Chapter No. 1 2 3 4 4 5 6 6 7 8 8 9 10 11 12 13 11 14 11 15 11 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 28 29 30 31 1 32 33 34 35 36 37 38 39 40 41 42 43 44 45 46 47 48 49 50 51 52 53 54	S.C.R. 16 S.C.R. 16 S.C.R. 16 S.C.R. 17 S.C.R. 17 S.C.R. 19 S.J.R. 28 S.C.R. 28 S.C.R. 28 S.C.R. 37	Assembly A.C.R. 2 A.C.R. 4 A.C.R. 5 A.C.R. 6	Resolution Chapter No. 61 62 63 64 65 66 67 68 69 70 71 72 73 74 75 76 77 78 79 80 81 82 83 84 85 86 87 88 89 90 91 92 93 94 95 96 97 98 99 100 101 102 103 104 105 106 107 108 109 110 111 112 113 114	Senate S.C.R. 18 S.C.R. 30	Assembly A.C.R. 14 A.C.R. 41 A.C.R. 51 A.J.R. 20
55 56 57 58 59 60	S.C.R. 22 S.C.R. 41 S.J.R. 5	A.C.R. 53 A.C.R. 59 A.J.R. 15	115 116 117 118 119 120	S.C.R. 54 S.C.R. 63 S.J.R. 9 S.C.R. 52 S.C.R. 65 S.C.R. 66	

RESOLUTION CHAPTER NUMBERS OF SENATE AND ASSEMBLY MEASURES—2013—Continued

Resolution Chapter No.	Senate	Assembly	Resolution Chapter No.	Senate	Assembly
121 122 123 124 125 126 127 128 129	S.J.R. 10 S.J.R. 15 S.C.A. 3 S.C.R. 44 S.C.R. 5 S.C.R. 61 S.C.R. 62 S.C.R. 67 S.C.R. 68		139 140 141 142 143 144 145 146 147		A.C.R. 62 A.C.R. 65 A.C.R. 66 A.C.R. 68 A.C.R. 70 A.C.R. 71 A.C.R. 72 A.C.R. 74
130 131 132	S.C.R. 70 S.C.R. 71 S.J.R. 13		148 149 150		A.C.R. 75 A.C.R. 77 A.C.R. 78
133 134 135	S.J.R. 14	A.C.R. 31 A.C.R. 55	151 152 153		A.C.R. 80 A.J.R. 12 A.J.R. 16
136 137 138		A.C.R. 57 A.C.R. 58 A.C.R. 61	154 155 156		A.J.R. 19 A.J.R. 21 A.J.R. 22

RESOLUTION CHAPTER NUMBERS OF SENATE AND ASSEMBLY MEASURES—2014

Resolution Chapter No.	Senate	Assembly	Resolution Chapter No.	Senate	Assembly
1	S.C.R. 73		61		A.J.R. 41
	S.C.K. /5	A.C.R. 82			
2 3	C C D 29		62 63	C C D 92	
3 4	S.C.R. 38			S.C.R. 83	
5	S.C.R. 53		64	S.C.R. 107	
5 6	S.C.R. 57		65	S.C.R. 108 S.J.R. 24	
	S.C.R. 60		66		
7 8	S.C.R. 64	A C D 95	67 68	S.C.R. 120	A C D 129
9		A.C.R. 85 A.C.R. 86	69		A.C.R. 128 A.C.R. 127
10		A.C.R. 87	70	S.C.R. 82	A.C.K. 121
11		A.C.R. 88	70		A.C.R. 95
12	S.C.R. 89	A.C.K. 66	72		A.J.R. 37
13	b.c.k. 07	A.J.R. 29	73	S.J.R. 22	
14	S.C.R. 92		74	S.C.R. 74	
15	S.C.R. 80		75	S.C.R. 77	
16	S.C.R. 81		76	S.C.R. 110	
17	S.C.R. 99		77		A.J.R. 1
18	S.J.R. 18		78	S.C.R. 123	
19	S.C.R. 88		79	S.C.R. 127	
20		A.C.R. 113	80	S.C.R. 90	
21	S.C.R. 94		81		A.C.R. 89
22		A.C.R. 91	82		A.C.R. 107
23		A.C.R. 93	83		A.C.R. 130
24		A.C.R. 109	84		A.C.R. 134
25		A.C.R. 111	85		A.C.R. 135
26		A.C.R. 112	86		A.C.R. 141
27		A.C.R. 125	87		A.C.R. 144
28		A.J.R. 34	88		A.J.R. 39
29		A.J.R. 35	89	S.C.R. 84	
30 31		A.C.R. 94	90 91	S.C.R. 85 S.C.R. 105	
31	S.J.R. 21	A.C.R. 106	91	S.C.R. 105 S.J.R. 28	
33		A.J.R. 31	93	S.J.K. 26	A.C.R. 117
34		A.C.R. 120	94		A.C.R. 117 A.C.R. 126
35		A.C.R. 114	95		A.C.R. 143
36		A.C.R. 83	96		A.C.R. 148
37		A.C.R. 97	97		A.C.R. 150
38		A.C.R. 98	98		A.C.R. 151
39		A.C.R. 99	99		A.J.R. 38
40		A.C.R. 103	100	S.C.R. 86	
41		A.C.R. 104	101	S.C.R. 95	
42		A.C.R. 108	102	S.C.R. 114	
43		A.C.R. 116	103	S.C.R. 117	
44		A.C.R. 122	104		A.J.R. 42
45		A.C.R. 123	105		A.C.R. 153
46		A.C.R. 124	106	S.C.R. 78	
47		A.C.R. 129	107	S.C.R. 97	
48		A.C.R. 132	108	S.C.R. 103	
49 50		A.C.R. 136 A.C.R. 139	109 110	S.C.R. 124 S.J.R. 20	
50 51		A.C.R. 139 A.J.R. 5	110	S.C.R. 98	
52		A.J.R. 33	1112	S.C.R. 98 S.C.R. 113	
53		A.C.R. 84	1112	S.C.R. 113 S.C.R. 121	
54		A.C.R. 90	113	S.J.R. 27	
55		A.C.R. 110	115	S.C.R. 91	
56		A.C.R. 115	116	S.J.R. 19	
57		A.C.R. 131	117	S.C.R. 100	
58		A.C.R. 133	118	S.C.R. 101	
59		A.C.R. 138	119	S.C.R. 109	
60		A.C.R. 146	120	S.C.R. 118	

RESOLUTION CHAPTER NUMBERS OF SENATE AND ASSEMBLY MEASURES—2014—Continued

					1
Resolution Chapter No.	Senate	Assembly	Resolution Chapter No.	Senate	Assembly
121	S.C.R. 126		154		A.C.R. 101
122		A.C.R. 154	155		A.C.R. 102
123		A.J.R. 43	156		A.C.R. 119
124	S.C.R. 104		157		A.C.R. 140
125	S.C.R. 132		158		A.C.R. 147
126	S.C.R. 134		159		A.C.R. 161
127	S.C.A. 17		160		A.C.R. 162
128	S.C.R. 75		161		A.C.R. 163
129	S.C.R. 79		162		A.C.R. 167
130	S.C.R. 115		163		A.J.R. 40
131	S.C.R. 119		164		A.J.R. 44
132	S.C.R. 122		165		A.J.R. 46
133	S.C.R. 125		166		A.J.R. 48
134	S.J.R. 23		167		A.J.R. 53
135	S.C.R. 93		168		A.J.R. 32
136	S.C.R. 106		169		A.J.R. 49
137	S.C.R. 128		170		A.J.R. 50
138	S.C.R. 129		171		A.J.R. 51
139	S.C.R. 133		172		A.C.R. 100
140	S.C.R. 138		173		A.C.R. 105
141		A.C.R. 67	174		A.C.R. 118
142		A.C.R. 149	175		A.C.R. 145
143		A.C.R. 152	176		A.C.R. 158
144		A.C.R. 155	177		A.C.R. 159
145		A.C.R. 156	178		A.C.R. 164
146		A.C.R. 160	179		A.C.R. 168
147		A.C.R. 166	180		A.C.R. 169
148	S.C.R. 72		181		A.C.R. 170
149	S.C.R. 135		182		A.C.R. 171
150	S.C.R. 137		183		A.C.R. 172
151	S.C.R. 140		184		A.C.R. 173
152	S.J.R. 17		185		A.C.R. 174
153		A.C.R. 96	186		A.C.R. 175

SENATE BILLS VETOED BY GOVERNOR

Bill No.	Author	Subject or Title	Date	Vetoed
3	Yee	Political Reform Act of 1974.	Oct.	8, 2013
25	Steinberg	Agricultural labor relations: dispute resolution.	Sep.	28, 2014
36	Hueso	Internet Web site: workers' compensation insurers: workers' compensation data	Oct.	13, 2013
38	Padilla	Electrical restructuring.	Sep.	26, 2014
62	Lieu	Coroners: reporting requirements: prescription drug use	Sep.	27, 2013
69	Roth	Local government finance: property tax revenue allocation: vehicle license fee adjustments.	Sep.	28, 2014
95	Budget and Fiscal Review	Budget Act of 2013.	Sep.	26, 2013
110	DeSaulnier	East Span, San Francisco-Oakland Bay Bridge Safety Review Task Force	Oct.	11, 2013
131	Beall	Damages: childhood sexual abuse: statute of limitations	Oct.	12, 2013
133	DeSaulnier	Redevelopment	Sep.	29, 2014
156	Beall	Conservatorships and guardianships: attorney's fees	Sep.	24, 2013
158	Correa	Autism services: demonstration program	Oct.	9, 2013
170	Wolk	Bale Grist Mill State Historic Park.	Sep.	30, 2014
204	Corbett	Prescription drugs: labeling.	Sep.	28, 2014
205	Corbett	Prescription drugs: labeling.	Oct.	4, 2013
216	Beall	Public employment: salary ranges.	Sep.	29, 2014
258	Lieu	Workers' compensation	Oct.	13, 2013
284	De León	Income taxes: credits: contributions to education funds	Oct.	10, 2013
285	De León	Student financial aid: Cal Grant Program	Oct.	10, 2013
299	DeSaulnier	Firearms: lost or stolen: reports.	Oct.	11, 2013
338	Hill	Charter-party carriers of passengers: limousines: fire extinguishers	Oct.	11, 2013
344	Padilla	Schools	Sep.	26, 2013
374	Steinberg	Firearms: assault weapons.	Oct.	11, 2013
388	Lieu	Public safety officers and firefighters: investigations and interrogations. \ldots	Sep.	29, 2014
398	Galgiani	Horse racing: distribution of proceeds.	Oct.	10, 2013
399	Wright	California Prompt Payment Act.	Oct.	1, 2013
448	Leno	Energy: petroleum supply and pricing.	Oct.	13, 2013
455	Hernandez	General acute care hospitals: nurse-to-patient ratios	Sep.	29, 2014
467	Leno	Privacy: electronic communications: warrant	Oct.	12, 2013
473	Block	Human trafficking	Sep.	28, 2014
475	Leno	Agricultural District 1-A: firearm sales at the Cow Palace.	Oct.	11, 2013
516	Steinberg	Foreign labor contractors: registration.	Oct.	11, 2013
535	Nielsen	Commission on Emergency Medical Services.	Sep.	23, 2013
540	Wyland	Career technical education: recognition certificates	Aug.	19, 2013
567	Jackson	Firearms: shotguns.	Oct.	11, 2013
582	Knight	Tax information: administration.	Oct.	9, 2013
593	Lieu	Social impact partnerships: pilot program.	Sep.	29, 2014
598	Hill	Biosimilars.	Oct.	12, 2013
610	Jackson	Franchises.	Sep.	29, 2014
615	Galgiani	Public works: prevailing wages.	Oct.	13, 2013
633	Pavley	State parks.	Sep.	26, 2014
649	Leno	Possession of controlled substances: penalties.	Oct.	12, 2013
654	Leno	Ballot measure petitions: recall petitions: translations	Oct.	11, 2013
655	Wright	Fair Employment and Housing Act: unlawful practices	Oct.	10, 2013
695	Wright	California Science Center: parking facilities.	Oct.	5, 2013

SENATE BILLS VETOED BY GOVERNOR—Continued

Bill No.	Author	or Subject or Title			
723	Correa	Veterans	Oct.	10, 2013	
744	Lara	Pupils: involuntary transfer: county community schools and community day schools.	Oct.	12, 2013	
746	Leno	Health care coverage: premium rates	Oct.	13, 2013	
755	Wolk	Firearms: prohibited persons.	Oct.	11, 2013	
765	Block	Public employees: collective bargaining	Aug.	19, 2013	
792	Padilla	Administrative regulations: corrosion prevention and mitigation projects	Sep.	30, 2014	
804	Lara	Solid waste: energy.	Oct.	11, 2013	
808	De León	Firearms: identifying information.	Sep.	30, 2014	
811	Lara	State Highway Route 710.	Oct.	11, 2013	
812	De León	Hazardous waste	Sep.	29, 2014	
831	Hill	Political Reform Act of 1974.	Sep.	30, 2014	
835	Hill	Food animals: medically important antimicrobial drugs.	Sep.	29, 2014	
852	Leno	Budget Act of 2014. (Item Veto)	Jun.	20, 2014	
866	Wolk	Water Quality, Supply, and Infrastructure Improvement Act of 2014	Aug.	13, 2014	
923	Pavley	Educational apprenticeships: Educational Apprenticeship Innovation Act: EdPrize	Sep.	30, 2014	
924	Beall	Damages: childhood sexual abuse: statute of limitations	Sep.	30, 2014	
928	Correa	International trade and investment office: Mexico.	Sep.	28, 2014	
969	DeSaulnier	Public works.	Sep.	30, 2014	
975	Lieu	Personal services contracts: legal compliance.	Sep.	30, 2014	
996	Evans	Juveniles: dependent children: documents.	Sep.	28, 2014	
1002	De León	Low-income individuals: eligibility determinations	Sep.	28, 2014	
1046	Beall	Insurance: mental illness: developmental disabilities: coverage: penalties	Aug.	19, 2014	
1057	Corbett	Pupil curriculum: history-social science content standards	Sep.	18, 2014	
1071	Beall	Bill of Rights for State Excluded Employees	Sep.	29, 2014	
1094	Lara	Nonprofit health facilities: sale of assets: Attorney General approval	Sep.	29, 2014	
1124	Hernandez	Medi-Cal: estate recovery.	Sep.	25, 2014	
1129	Steinberg	Redevelopment: successor agencies to redevelopment agencies	Sep.	29, 2014	
1138	Padilla	Fish and shellfish: labeling and identification.	Sep.	30, 2014	
1151	Cannella	Vehicles: school zone fines.	Sep.	19, 2014	
1263	Pavley	Charter schools: location	Sep.	19, 2014	
1292	Hueso	Safe Drinking Water State Revolving Fund.	Sep.	29, 2014	
1337	DeSaulnier	Reports	Aug.	25, 2014	
1350	Lara	Baby diaper changing accommodations	Sep.	19, 2014	
1358	Wolk	Baby diaper changing stations	Sep.	19, 2014	
1365	Padilla	California Voting Rights Act of 2001	Sep.	30, 2014	
1383	Hueso	Plastic products: labeling.	Sep.	16, 2014	
1404	Leno	San Francisco redevelopment: successor agencies: housing	Sep.	29, 2014	
1442	Lara	Political Reform Act of 1974: campaign statements.	Sep.	30, 2014	
1443	De León	Political Reform Act of 1974: gift limitations.	Sep.	30, 2014	
1455	DeSaulnier	Public libraries: facilities: comprehensive needs assessment	Sep.	18, 2014	

Vetoes	 												8	,
Item Vetoes	 													
Total													8	2

STANDING COMMITTEES OF THE SENATE

Agriculture—(5)—Galgiani (Chair), Cannella (Vice Chair), Berryhill, Lieu, and Wolk.

Appropriations—(7)—De León (Chair), Walters (Vice Chair), Gaines, Hill, Lara, Padilla, and Steinberg.

Banking and Financial Institutions—(9)—Evans (Chair), Vidak (Vice Chair), Block, Correa, Hill, Hueso, Morrell, Roth, and Torres.

Budget and Fiscal Review—(16)—Leno (Chair), Nielsen (Vice Chair), Anderson, Beall, Berryhill, Block, Corbett, Hancock, Jackson, Liu, Mitchell, Monning, Morrell, Roth, Torres, and Wyland.

Business, Professions and Economic Development—(9)—Lieu (Chair), Wyland (Vice Chair), Berryhill, Block, Corbett, Galgiani, Hernandez, Hill, and Torres.

Education—(7)—Liu (Chair), Wyland (Vice Chair), Block, Correa, Hancock, Huff, and Monning.

Elections and Constitutional Amendments—(5)—Padilla (Chair), Anderson (Vice Chair), Hancock, Jackson, and Payley.

Energy, Utilities, and Communications—(11)—Padilla (Chair), Fuller (Vice Chair), Block, Cannella, Corbett, De León, DeSaulnier, Hill, Knight, Pavley, and Wolk.

Environmental Quality—(7)—Hill (Chair), Gaines (Vice Chair), Fuller, Hancock, Jackson, Leno, and Pavley.

Governance and Finance—(7)—Wolk (Chair), Knight (Vice Chair), Beall, DeSaulnier, Hernandez, Liu, and Walters.

Governmental Organization—(11)—Correa (Chair), Berryhill (Vice Chair), Cannella, De León, Galgiani, Hernandez, Lieu, Padilla, Torres, Vidak, and vacancy.

Health—(9)—Hernandez (Chair), Morrell (Vice Chair), Beall, De León, DeSaulnier, Evans, Monning, Nielsen, and Wolk.

Human Services—(5)—Beall (Chair), Berryhill (Vice Chair), DeSaulnier, Liu, and Wyland.

Insurance—(11)—Monning (Chair), Gaines (Vice Chair), Corbett, Correa, DeSaulnier, Lieu, Mitchell, Nielsen, Roth, Torres, and Vidak.

Judiciary—(7)—Jackson (Chair), Anderson (Vice Chair), Corbett, Lara, Leno, Monning, and Vidak

Labor and Industrial Relations—(5)—Hueso (Chair), Wyland (Vice Chair), Leno, Mitchell, and Padilla.

Natural Resources and Water—(9)—Pavley (Chair), Cannella (Vice Chair), Evans, Fuller, Hueso, Jackson, Lara, Monning, and Wolk.

Public Employment and Retirement—(5)—Torres (Chair), Walters (Vice Chair), De León, Gaines, and Steinberg.

Public Safety—(7)—Hancock (Chair), Anderson (Vice Chair), De León, Knight, Liu, Mitchell, and Steinberg.

Rules—(5)—De León (Chair), Fuller (Vice Chair), Knight, Lara, and Mitchell.

Transportation and Housing—(11)—DeSaulnier (Chair), Gaines (Vice Chair), Beall, Cannella, Galgiani, Hueso, Lara, Liu, Pavley, Roth, and Wyland.

Veterans Affairs—(7)—Hueso (Chair), Knight (Vice Chair), Block, Correa, Lieu, Nielsen, and Roth.

COMMITTEE ON LEGISLATIVE ETHICS

Legislative Ethics—(6)—Roth (Chair), Knight (Vice Chair), Evans, Gaines, Huff, and Torres.

SENATOR'S STANDING COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIPS

- Anderson—(4)—Elections and Constitutional Amendments (Vice Chair); Judiciary (Vice Chair); Public Safety (Vice Chair); Budget and Fiscal Review.
- **Beall**—(5)—Human Services (Chair); Budget and Fiscal Review; Governance and Finance; Health; Transportation and Housing.
- **Berryhill**—(5)—Governmental Organization (Vice Chair); Human Services (Vice Chair); Agriculture; Budget and Fiscal Review; Business, Professions and Economic Development.
- **Block**—(6)—Banking and Financial Institutions; Budget and Fiscal Review; Business, Professions and Economic Development; Education; Energy, Utilities, and Communications; Veterans Affairs.
- Cannella—(5)—Agriculture (Vice Chair); Natural Resources and Water (Vice Chair); Energy, Utilities, and Communications; Governmental Organization; Transportation and Housing.
- **Corbett**—(5)—Budget and Fiscal Review; Business, Professions and Economic Development; Energy, Utilities, and Communications; Insurance; Judiciary.
- **Correa**—(5)—Governmental Organization (Chair); Banking and Financial Institutions; Education; Insurance; Veterans Affairs.
- **De León**—(7)—Appropriations (Chair); Rules (Chair); Energy, Utilities, and Communications; Governmental Organization; Health; Public Employment and Retirement; Public Safety.
- **DeSaulnier**—(6)—Transportation and Housing (Chair); Energy, Utilities, and Communications; Governance and Finance; Health; Human Services; Insurance.
 - Evans—(3)—Banking and Financial Institutions (Chair); Health; Natural Resources and Water.
- **Fuller**—(4)—Energy, Utilities, and Communications (Vice Chair); Rules (Vice Chair); Environmental Quality; Natural Resources and Water.
- Gaines—(5)—Environmental Quality (Vice Chair); Insurance (Vice Chair); Transportation and Housing (Vice Chair); Appropriations; Public Employment and Retirement.
- **Galgiani**—(4)—Agriculture (Chair); Business, Professions and Economic Development; Governmental Organization; Transportation and Housing.
- **Hancock**—(5)—Public Safety (Chair); Budget and Fiscal Review; Education; Elections and Constitutional Amendments; Environmental Quality.
- **Hernandez**—(4)—Health (Chair); Business, Professions and Economic Development; Governance and Finance; Governmental Organization.
- **Hill**—(5)—Environmental Quality (Chair); Appropriations; Banking and Financial Institutions; Business, Professions and Economic Development; Energy, Utilities, and Communications.
- **Hueso**—(5)—Labor and Industrial Relations (Chair); Veterans Affairs (Chair); Banking and Financial Institutions; Natural Resources and Water; Transportation and Housing.
 - Huff—(1)—Education.
- **Jackson**—(5)—Judiciary (Chair); Budget and Fiscal Review; Elections and Constitutional Amendments; Environmental Quality; Natural Resources and Water.
- **Knight**—(5)—Governance and Finance (Vice Chair); Veterans Affairs (Vice Chair); Energy, Utilities, and Communications; Public Safety; Rules.
- **Lara**—(5)—Appropriations; Judiciary; Natural Resources and Water; Rules; Transportation and Housing.
- **Leno—(4)**—Budget and Fiscal Review (Chair); Environmental Quality; Judiciary; Labor and Industrial Relations.

SENATOR'S STANDING COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIPS—Continued

- **Lieu**—(5)—Business, Professions and Economic Development (Chair); Agriculture; Governmental Organization; Insurance; Veterans Affairs.
- **Liu**—(6)—Education (Chair); Budget and Fiscal Review; Governance and Finance; Human Services; Public Safety; Transportation and Housing.
- Mitchell—(5)—Budget and Fiscal Review; Insurance; Labor and Industrial Relations; Public Safety; Rules.
- **Monning**—(6)—Insurance (Chair); Budget and Fiscal Review; Education; Health; Judiciary; Natural Resources and Water.
- Morrell—(3)—Health (Vice Chair); Banking and Financial Institutions; Budget and Fiscal Review.
 - Nielsen—(4)—Budget and Fiscal Review (Vice Chair); Health; Insurance; Veterans Affairs.
- **Padilla**—(5)—Elections and Constitutional Amendments (Chair); Energy, Utilities, and Communications (Chair); Appropriations; Governmental Organization; Labor and Industrial Relations.
- **Pavley**—(5)—Natural Resources and Water (Chair); Elections and Constitutional Amendments; Energy, Utilities, and Communications; Environmental Quality; Transportation and Housing.
- **Roth**—(5)—Banking and Financial Institutions; Budget and Fiscal Review; Insurance; Transportation and Housing; Veterans Affairs.
 - Steinberg—(3)—Appropriations; Public Employment and Retirement; Public Safety.
- **Torres**—(6)—Public Employment and Retirement (Chair); Banking and Financial Institutions; Budget and Fiscal Review; Business, Professions and Economic Development; Governmental Organization; Insurance.
- **Vidak**—(4)—Banking and Financial Institutions (Vice Chair); Governmental Organization; Insurance; Judiciary.
- Walters—(3)—Appropriations (Vice Chair); Public Employment and Retirement (Vice Chair); Governance and Finance.
- **Wolk**—(5)—Governance and Finance (Chair); Agriculture; Energy, Utilities, and Communications; Health; Natural Resources and Water.
- **Wyland—(6)**—Business, Professions and Economic Development (Vice Chair); Education (Vice Chair); Labor and Industrial Relations (Vice Chair); Budget and Fiscal Review; Human Services; Transportation and Housing.

SELECT COMMITTEES OF THE SENATE

Aging and Long Term Care—(6)—Liu (Chair), Beall, Berryhill, Hernandez, Roth, and Wolk.

Air Quality—(5)—Lieu (Chair), Pavley, and vacancies.

Asian Pacific Islander Affairs—(14)—Vacancy (Chair), Anderson, Cannella, De León, Huff, Lieu, Liu, and vacancies.

Autism and Related Disorders—(15)—Steinberg (Chair), Beall, Block, Correa, De León, Fuller, Gaines, Huff, Lara, Leno, Mitchell, Padilla, Pavley, Vidak, and Wolk.

California Job Creation and Retention—(7)—Vacancy (Chair), Wyland (Vice Chair), Cannella, DeSaulnier, Evans, Roth, and vacancy.

California Ports and Goods Movement—(8)—Lara (Chair), Anderson, DeSaulnier, Fuller, Hancock, Roth, Torres, and vacancy.

California's Energy Independence—(4)—Hueso (Chair), De León, DeSaulnier, and vacancy.

California's Wine Industry—(17)—Evans (Chair), Padilla (Vice Chair), Cannella, Corbett, Galgiani, Liu, Wolk, and vacancies.

California–European Trade—(7)—Berryhill (Chair), DeSaulnier, Liu, Steinberg, Walters, and vacancies.

California-Mexico Cooperation—(7)—Correa (Chair), Cannella, De León, Hueso, Huff, Lara, and vacancy.

Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation—(11)—Pavley (Chair), Beall, Correa, De León, DeSaulnier, Fuller, Hancock, Lara, Liu, Padilla, and vacancy.

Defense and Aerospace—(7)—Knight (Chair), Anderson, Berryhill, Fuller, Galgiani, Lieu, and vacancy.

Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs—(12)—Corbett (Chair), Fuller, Hancock, Hill, Jackson, Leno, Lieu, Padilla, Pavley, Walters, Wolk, and Wyland.

Energy Efficiency—(5)—De León (Chair), DeSaulnier, Pavley, Wyland, and vacancy.

Excellence, Innovation and Accountability in State Government—(11)—DeSaulnier (Chair), Berryhill, Fuller, Hancock, Lieu, Padilla, Wolk, and vacancies.

Manufactured Home Communities—(6)—Roth (Chair), Correa, Gaines, Torres, Wolk, and Wyland.

Mental Health—(15)—Beall (Chair), Anderson, Corbett, De León, DeSaulnier, Gaines, Galgiani, Knight, Leno, Monning, Nielsen, Padilla, Payley, Steinberg, and Wolk.

Passenger Rail—(8)—Jackson (Chair), DeSaulnier (Vice Chair), Block, Cannella, Galgiani, Hill, Liu, and Padilla.

Procurement—(11)—Vacancy (Chair), Galgiani, Hill, Roth, and vacancies.

Science, Innovation and Public Policy—(5)—Padilla (Chair), Evans, Hill, Knight, and Roth.

The Sacramento – San Joaquin Delta—(9)—Wolk (Chair), Cannella, DeSaulnier, Evans, Fuller, Galgiani, Hancock, Pavley, and vacancy.

Valley Fever—(3)—Fuller (Chair), Galgiani, and vacancy.

Women and Inequality: Strategies to Promote Opportunity—(5)—Mitchell (Chair), Evans, Jackson, Liu, and Torres.

SENATOR'S SELECT COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIPS

- Anderson—(4)—Asian Pacific Islander Affairs; California Ports and Goods Movement; Defense and Aerospace; Mental Health.
- **Beall**—(4)—Mental Health (Chair); Aging and Long Term Care; Autism and Related Disorders; Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation.
- **Berryhill**—(4)—California–European Trade (Chair); Aging and Long Term Care; Defense and Aerospace; Excellence, Innovation and Accountability in State Government.
 - Block—(2)—Autism and Related Disorders; Passenger Rail.
- **Cannella**—(6)—Asian Pacific Islander Affairs; California Job Creation and Retention; California's Wine Industry; California—Mexico Cooperation; Passenger Rail; The Sacramento San Joaquin Delta.
- **Corbett**—(3)—Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs (Chair); California's Wine Industry; Mental Health.
- **Correa**—(4)—California–Mexico Cooperation (Chair); Autism and Related Disorders; Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation; Manufactured Home Communities.
- **De León**—(7)—Energy Efficiency (Chair); Asian Pacific Islander Affairs; Autism and Related Disorders; California's Energy Independence; California–Mexico Cooperation; Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation; Mental Health.
- **DeSaulnier**—(10)—Excellence, Innovation and Accountability in State Government (Chair); Passenger Rail (Vice Chair); California Job Creation and Retention; California Ports and Goods Movement; California's Energy Independence; California–European Trade; Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation; Energy Efficiency; Mental Health; The Sacramento San Joaquin Delta.
- **Evans**—(5)—California's Wine Industry (Chair); California Job Creation and Retention; Science, Innovation and Public Policy; The Sacramento San Joaquin Delta; Women and Inequality: Strategies to Promote Opportunity.
- **Fuller**—(8)—Valley Fever (Chair); Autism and Related Disorders; California Ports and Goods Movement; Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation; Defense and Aerospace; Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs; Excellence, Innovation and Accountability in State Government; The Sacramento San Joaquin Delta.
 - Gaines—(3)—Autism and Related Disorders; Manufactured Home Communities; Mental Health.
- Galgiani—(7)—California's Wine Industry; Defense and Aerospace; Mental Health; Passenger Rail; Procurement; The Sacramento San Joaquin Delta; Valley Fever.
- **Hancock**—(5)—California Ports and Goods Movement; Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation; Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs; Excellence, Innovation and Accountability in State Government; The Sacramento San Joaquin Delta.
 - Hernandez—(1)—Aging and Long Term Care.
- **Hill**—(4)—Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs; Passenger Rail; Procurement; Science, Innovation and Public Policy.
 - Hueso—(2)—California's Energy Independence (Chair); California—Mexico Cooperation.
- **Huff**—(3)—Asian Pacific Islander Affairs; Autism and Related Disorders; California–Mexico Cooperation.
- **Jackson**—(3)—Passenger Rail (Chair); Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs; Women and Inequality: Strategies to Promote Opportunity.

SENATOR'S SELECT COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIPS—Continued

- Knight—(3)—Defense and Aerospace (Chair); Mental Health; Science, Innovation and Public Policy.
- **Lara**—(4)—California Ports and Goods Movement (Chair); Autism and Related Disorders; California–Mexico Cooperation; Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation.
- **Leno**—(3)—Autism and Related Disorders; Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs; Mental Health.
- **Lieu—(5)**—Air Quality (Chair); Asian Pacific Islander Affairs; Defense and Aerospace; Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs; Excellence, Innovation and Accountability in State Government.
- **Liu**—(7)—Aging and Long Term Care (Chair); Asian Pacific Islander Affairs; California's Wine Industry; California–European Trade; Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation; Passenger Rail; Women and Inequality: Strategies to Promote Opportunity.
- Mitchell—(2)—Women and Inequality: Strategies to Promote Opportunity (Chair); Autism and Related Disorders.

Monning—(1)—Mental Health.

Morrell-

Nielsen—(1)—Mental Health.

- **Padilla**—(8)—Science, Innovation and Public Policy (Chair); California's Wine Industry (Vice Chair); Autism and Related Disorders; Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation; Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs; Excellence, Innovation and Accountability in State Government; Mental Health; Passenger Rail.
- **Pavley**—(7)—Climate Change and AB 32 Implementation (Chair); Air Quality; Autism and Related Disorders; Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs; Energy Efficiency; Mental Health; The Sacramento San Joaquin Delta.
- **Roth**—(6)—Manufactured Home Communities (Chair); Aging and Long Term Care; California Job Creation and Retention; California Ports and Goods Movement; Procurement; Science, Innovation and Public Policy.
- **Steinberg**—(3)—Autism and Related Disorders (Chair); California–European Trade; Mental Health.
- **Torres**—(3)—California Ports and Goods Movement; Manufactured Home Communities; Women and Inequality: Strategies to Promote Opportunity.
 - Vidak—(1)—Autism and Related Disorders.
- Walters—(2)—California-European Trade; Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs.
- **Wolk**—(8)—The Sacramento San Joaquin Delta (Chair); Aging and Long Term Care; Autism and Related Disorders; California's Wine Industry; Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs; Excellence, Innovation and Accountability in State Government; Manufactured Home Communities; Mental Health.
- **Wyland**—(4)—California Job Creation and Retention (Vice Chair); Emerging Technology: Biotechnology and Green Energy Jobs; Energy Efficiency; Manufactured Home Communities.

SUBCOMMITTEES OF SENATE STANDING COMMITTEES

AGRICULTURE

Invasive Species—(4)—Galgiani (Chair), Cannella, Lieu, and Wolk.

Olive Oil Production and Emerging Products—(4)—Wolk (Chair), Berryhill, Cannella, and Galgiani.

APPROPRIATIONS

Fiscal Oversight and Bonded Indebtedness—(3)—De León (Chair), Walters (Vice Chair), and Lara

BUDGET AND FISCAL REVIEW

Subcommittee No. 1 on Education—(3)—Block (Chair), Liu, and Wyland.

Subcommittee No. 2 on Resources, Environmental Protection, Energy, and Transportation—(3)—Beall (Chair), Jackson, and Nielsen.

Subcommittee No. 3 on Health and Human Services—(3)—Corbett (Chair), Monning, and Morrell.

Subcommittee No. 4 on State Administration and General Government—(3)—Roth (Chair), Berryhill, and Torres.

Subcommittee No. 5 on Corrections, Public Safety, and the Judiciary—(3)—Hancock (Chair), Anderson, and Mitchell.

ENERGY, UTILITIES, AND COMMUNICATIONS

Gas and Electric Infrastructure Safety—(11)—Hill (Chair), Cannella, Corbett, DeSaulnier, Fuller, Knight, Wolk, and vacancies.

GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATION

Gaming-vacancies.

HEALTH

Healthcare Workforce and Access to Care—(3)—Hernandez (Chair), De León, and DeSaulnier.

PUBLIC SAFETY

Gangs, Guns, and Drugs—(3)—Hancock (Chair), Knight, and Liu.

JOINT COMMITTEES

Joint Committee on Arts—(12)

- —Senate Members: Lieu (Chair), Cannella, De León, Liu, Monning, and vacancy.
- —Assembly Members: Ian Calderon (Vice Chair), Achadjian, Ammiano, Waldron, Weber, and Wilk.

Joint Committee on Fairs, Allocation, and Classification—(14)

- —Senate Members: Cannella (Vice Chair), Galgiani, Jackson, Monning, Padilla, Walters, and Wolk.
- —Assembly Members: Eggman (Chair), Achadjian, Bigelow, Daly, Dickinson, Hall, and vacancy.

Joint Committee on Fisheries and Aquaculture—(8)

- -Senate Members: Evans (Vice Chair), Block, Monning, and Nielsen.
- -Assembly Members: Chesbro (Chair), Bigelow, Bloom, and Ting.

Joint Committee on Rules—(28)

- —Senate Members: Cannella, Corbett, De León, Fuller, Hill, Huff, Jackson, Lara, Leno, Monning, Padilla, Steinberg, and vacancies.
- —Assembly Members: Gordon (Chair), Atkins, Brown, Conway, Dababneh, Donnelly, Gonzalez, Hagman, Nazarian, V. Manuel Pérez, Quirk, Ridley–Thomas, Waldron, and Wilk.

Joint Legislative Audit Committee—(14)

- —Senate Members: Lara (Vice Chair), Beall, Cannella, DeSaulnier, Fuller, Galgiani, and Jackson.
- —Assembly Members: Gray (Chair), Achadjian, Atkins, Donnelly, Lowenthal, Mansoor, and Rendon.

Joint Legislative Budget Committee—(16)

- -Senate Members: Leno (Chair), De León, Fuller, Nielsen, Padilla, Roth, Walters, and Wolk.
- —Assembly Members: Skinner (Vice Chair), Chávez, Chesbro, Gatto, Gorell, Harkey, Jones-Sawyer, and vacancy.

Joint Legislative Committee on Emergency Management—(14)

- —Senate Members: Jackson (Chair), Corbett, De León, Gaines, Roth, Walters, and Wyland.
- —Assembly Members: Rodriguez (Vice Chair), Chávez, Beth Gaines, Gray, Lowenthal, Pan, and Waldron.

BOARDS, COMMISSIONS, AND COUNCILS

Alfred E. Alquist Seismic Safety Commission - Corbett and Jackson.

California American Portuguese Veterans Memorial Committee - Lieu.

California Commission on Disability Access - Fuller.

California Cultural and Historical Endowment - Block.

California Debt and Investment Advisory Commission - Liu and Walters.

California Law Revision Commission - Lieu.

Commission for Economic Development – Lieu, Roth, and Walters.

Commission on the Status of Women and Girls - Galgiani and Jackson.

Commission on Uniform State Laws - Jackson.

Education Commission of the States - Block.

Instructional Quality Commission - Liu.

International Genocide Memorial Commission – Liu.

Judicial Council of California - Evans.

Los Angeles Memorial Coliseum Commission – Lara.

Milton Marks "Little Hoover" Commission on California State Government Organization and Economy – Cannella and Roth.

Pacific Fisheries Legislative Task Force - Monning.

Sacramento - San Joaquin Delta Protection Commission - DeSaulnier.

San Francisco Bay Conservation and Development Commission – Hancock.

School Building Finance Committee - Block and Liu.

Sea Grant Advisory Panel - Jackson.

Search and Rescue Memorial Review Committee- Vidak.

State Allocation Board - Fuller and Liu.

State Coastal Conservancy – Beall and Hill.

State Council on Interstate Compact on Educational Opportunity for Military Children - Block.

State Park and Recreation Commission - Pavley.

State Public Works Board - Gaines.

Western States Legislative Forestry Task Force - Nielsen.

CALENDAR 2012

		FEBRUARY								MARQU												
JANUARY								ı	FEB	RU	۱RY	ı	MARCH									
S	М	Т	W	Т	F	S	S	М	Т	W	Т	F	S	S	М	Т	W	Т	F	S		
1	2	3	4	5	6	7				1	2	3	4					1	2	3		
8	9	10	11	12	13	14	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	4	5	6	7	8	9	10		
15	16	17	18	19	20	21	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	11	12	13	14	15	16	17		
22	23	24	25	26	27	28	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	18	19	20	21	22	23	24		
29	30	31					26	27	28	29				25	26	27	28	29	30	31		
APRIL									ı	MAY	,			JUNE								
1	2	3	4	5	6	7			1	2	3	4	5						1	2		
8	9	10	11	12	13	14	6	7	8	9	10	11	12	3	4	5	6	7	8	9		
15	16	17	18	19	20	21	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	10	11	12	13	14	15	16		
22	23	24	25	26	27	28	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	17	18	19	20	21	22	23		
29	30						27	28	29	30	31			24	25	26	27	28	29	30		
		J	IULY	,					ΑL	JGU:	ST			SEPTEMBER								
1	2	3	4	5	6	7				1	2	3	4							1		
8	9	10	11	12	13	14	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	2	3	4	5	6	7	8		
15	16	17	18	19	20	21	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	9	10	11	12	13	14	15		
22	23	24	25	26	27	28	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	16	17	18	19	20	21	22		
29	30	31					26	27	28	29	30	31		23	24	25	26	27	28	29		
														30								
	OCTOBER							ļ	NOV	/EM	BER			DECEMBER								
	1	2	3	4	5	6					1	2	3							1		
7	8	9	10	11	12	13	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	2	<u>3</u>	4	5	6	7	8		
14	15	16	17	18	19	20	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	9	10	11	12	13	14	15		
21	22	23	24	25	26	27	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	16	17	18	19	20	21	22		
28	29	30	31				25	26	27	28	29	30		23	24	25	26	27	28	29		
														30	31							

CALENDAR 2013

JANUARY									FEB	RUA	٩RY			MARCH									
S	М	Т	W	Т	F	S	S	М	Т	W	Т	F	S	S	М	Т	W	Т	F	S			
		1	2	3	4	5						1	2						1	2			
6	<u>7</u>	8	9	<u>10</u>	11	12	3	<u>4</u>	5	6	<u>7</u>	8	9	3	<u>4</u>	5	6	<u>7</u>	8	9			
13	<u>14</u>	15	16	17	<u>18</u>	19	10	<u>11</u>	12	13	14	<u>15</u>	16	10	<u>11</u>	12	13	<u>14</u>	15	16			
20	21	<u>22</u>	23	<u>24</u>	25	26	17	18	<u>19</u>	20	<u>21</u>	22	23	17	<u>18</u>	19	20	<u>21</u>	22	23			
27	<u>28</u>	29	30	<u>31</u>			24	<u>25</u>	26	27	<u>28</u>			24	25	26	27	28	29	30			
														31									
		Α	PRI	L					ı	MAY				JUNE									
	<u>1</u>	2	3	<u>4</u>	5	6				1	<u>2</u>	3	4							1			
7	<u>8</u>	9	10	<u>11</u>	12	13	5	<u>6</u>	7	8	<u>9</u>	10	11	2	<u>3</u>	4	5	<u>6</u>	7	8			
14	<u>15</u>	16	17	<u>18</u>	19	20	12	<u>13</u>	14	15	<u>16</u>	17	18	9	<u>10</u>	11	12	<u>13</u>	<u>14</u>	<u>15</u>			
21	<u>22</u>	23	24	<u>25</u>	26	27	19	<u>20</u>	21	22	23	<u>24</u>	25	16	<u>17</u>	18	19	<u>20</u>	21	22			
28	<u>29</u>	30					26	27	<u>28</u>	<u>29</u>	<u>30</u>	31		23	<u>24</u>	<u>25</u>	26	<u>27</u>	28	29			
														30									
		J	IULY	,			AUGUST								SEPTEMBER								
	1	2	<u>3</u>	4	5	6					1	2	3	1	2	<u>3</u>	<u>4</u>	5	<u>6</u>	7			
7	<u>8</u>	9	10	<u>11</u>	12	13	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	8	9	<u>10</u>	<u>11</u>	<u>12</u>	13	14			
14	15	16	17	18	19	20	11	<u>12</u>	13	<u>14</u>	<u>15</u>	16	17	15	16	17	18	19	20	21			
21	22	23	24	25	26	27	18	<u>19</u>	20	21	<u>22</u>	23	24	22	23	24	25	26	27	28			
28	29	30	31				25	<u>26</u>	27	28	29	<u>30</u>	31	29	30								
	OCTOBER							ı	NOV	/EM	BER		DECEMBER										
		1	2	3	4	5						1	2	1	2	3	4	5	6	7			
6	7	8	9	10	11	12	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	8	9	10	11	12	13	14			
13	14	15	16	17	18	19	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	15	16	17	18	19	20	21			
20	21	22	23	24	25	26	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	22	23	24	25	26	27	28			
27	28	29	30	31			24	25	26	27	28	29	30	29	30	31							

CALENDAR 2014

JANUARY							FEBRUARY								MARCH									
S	М	T	w	Т	F	S	S	М	Т	w	т.	F	S	S	М	т.	w	Т	F	S				
	101	•	1	2	3	4			•	•••			1		101	•	•••		'	1				
5	6	7	8	9	10	11	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	2	3	4	5	<u>6</u>	7	8				
12	13	14	15	16	17	18	9	10	11	12	13	14	15	9	10	11	12	13	14	15				
19	20	<u>21</u>	22	<u>23</u>	24	25	16	17	18	19	<u>20</u>	21	22	16	<u>17</u>	18	19	<u>20</u>	21	22				
26	<u>27</u>	<u>28</u>	29	<u>30</u>	31		23	<u>24</u>	25	26	<u>27</u>	28		23	<u>24</u>	25	26	27	<u>28</u>	29				
														30	31									
		Α	PRI	L					ı	MAY	,			JUNE										
		1	2	<u>3</u>	4	5					<u>1</u>	2	3	1	<u>2</u>	3	4	<u>5</u>	6	7				
6	<u>7</u>	8	9	<u>10</u>	11	12	4	<u>5</u>	6	7	<u>8</u>	9	10	8	9	10	11	<u>12</u>	13	14				
13	14	15	16	17	18	19	11	<u>12</u>	13	14	<u>15</u>	16	17	<u>15</u>	<u>16</u>	17	18	<u>19</u>	20	21				
20	<u>21</u>	22	23	<u>24</u>	25	26	18	<u>19</u>	20	21	22	<u>23</u>	24	22	<u>23</u>	24	25	<u>26</u>	27	28				
27	<u>28</u>	29	30				25	26	<u>27</u>	<u>28</u>	<u>29</u>	30	31	29	<u>30</u>									
		J	IULY	,			AUGUST								SEPTEMBER									
		1	2	<u>3</u>	4	5						1	2		1	2	3	4	5	6				
6	7	8	9	10	11	12	3	<u>4</u>	5	6	<u>7</u>	8	9	7	8	9	10	11	12	13				
13	14	15	16	17	18	19	10	<u>11</u>	12	<u>13</u>	<u>14</u>	15	16	14	15	16	17	18	19	20				
20	21	22	23	24	25	26	17	<u>18</u>	<u>19</u>	<u>20</u>	<u>21</u>	<u>22</u>	23	21	22	23	24	25	26	27				
27	28	29	30	31			24	<u>25</u>	<u>26</u>	<u>27</u>	<u>28</u>	<u>29</u>	<u>30</u>	28	29	30								
							31																	
	OCTOBER							NOVEMBER								DECEMBER								
			1	2	3	4							1		1	2	3	4	5	6				
5	6	7	8	9	10	11	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	7	8	9	10	11	12	13				
12	13	14	15	16	17	18	9	10	11	12	13	14	15	14	15	16	17	18	19	20				
19	20	21	22	23	24	25	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	21	22	23	24	25	26	27				
26	27	28	29	30	31		23	24	25	26	27	28	29	28	29	30	31							
							30																	